# **Provider Directory 2024**

UHC Preferred Medicare Advantage FL-0001 (HMO) Florida

Miami-Dade county

Some network providers may have been added or removed from our network after this directory was printed. UnitedHealthcare does not guarantee that each provider is still accepting new members.

For more information, please contact Customer Service at:



Toll-free **1-866-231-7201**, TTY **711** 8 a.m.-8 p.m.: 7 Days Oct-Mar; M-F Apr-Sept



myPreferredCare.com



Y0066\_230615\_4907419\_C

This directory is current as of March 10, 2024

# Your Plan **Provider Directory**

### This directory provides a list of your plan's network providers.

This directory is for the plan and service area listed on the cover. It is not a complete list of network providers available to you. You can search for a network provider and print a directory online. The online directory is updated weekly and available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.



For the most up-to-date information about the plan's network providers that serve your area:

Visit **myPreferredCare.com** or call Customer Service toll-free at **1-866-231-7201**, TTY **711**, 8 a.m.-8 p.m.: 7 Days Oct-Mar; M-F Apr-Sept.

Providers are prohibited from discriminating against any member, with regard to quality of service or accessibility of services, on the basis of race, ethnicity, national origin, religion, sex, age, mental or physical disability or medical condition, sexual orientation, claims experience, medical history, evidence of insurability, disability, genetic information, or source of payment.

This document is available for free in English and Spanish languages.

The company does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability in health programs and activities.

The company provides free services to help you communicate with us such as letters in other languages, braille, large print, audio, or you can ask for an interpreter. Please contact our Customer Service number at 1-866-231-7201, for additional information.

La empresa ofrece servicios gratuitos para ayudarle a que se comunique con nosotros. Por ejemplo, cartas en otros idiomas, braille, letra grande, audio o bien, usted puede pedir un intérprete. Comuníquese con nuestro número de Servicio al Cliente al 1-866-231-7201, para obtener información adicional.

The provider network may change at any time. You will receive notice when necessary.

Y0066\_230615\_4907419\_C

# Introduction

This directory provides a list of the plan's network providers. To get detailed information about your health care coverage, please see your Evidence of Coverage.

### What is a primary care provider?

A primary care provider (PCP) is the health care professional who provides most of your care. The term PCP will be used throughout this directory.

Your PCP can help you:

- Dake smart lifestyle choices to help improve and maintain your health
- Get preventive care and health screenings
- Better understand your medical conditions
- Coordinate any specialist care to help avoid duplicate and expensive tests
- □ Manage your prescriptions and identify possible harmful interactions

### Select a primary care provider

To make sure you get the care you need, choose one of our network providers to be your primary care provider (PCP). However, you're not limited to this PCP for all your primary care.

If you choose a PCP who is not taking new patients, we may assign you to a different PCP. If this happens, you can switch to another PCP who is accepting new patients.

Your PCP plays an important role in your health care, and we want you to be comfortable with the provider you choose. If you want to switch providers, call Customer Service toll-free at **1-866-231-7201**, 8 a.m.-8 p.m.: 7 Days Oct-Mar; M-F Apr-Sept, TTY **711**.

### The difference between network and out-of-network providers

Network providers are providers that your plan works with to give you care. If you use a network provider, your out-of-pocket costs, which are costs paid by you, may be lower. Out-of-network providers are providers that we currently do not work with, so your out-of-pocket costs may be higher.

The network providers listed in this directory have agreed to provide you with your health care coverage. You can see a network specialist or other network provider without getting a referral. Check your Evidence of Coverage to see which services may be covered out-of-network.

### If I need emergency or urgent care

A **medical emergency** is when you believe that you have symptoms that require immediate medical care to prevent death, loss of a limb, or loss of function of a limb. The medical symptoms may be an illness, injury, severe pain, or a medical condition that is quickly getting worse.

If you have a medical emergency, get help as quickly as possible. Call 911 or go to the nearest emergency room or hospital. Emergency care can always be obtained in or out of the service area from the nearest available provider. Emergency services are also covered whether a provider is in our network or not. You or someone else should call and tell us about your emergency care, usually within 48 hours. **Urgently needed services** are for non-emergency, unforeseen medical illness, injury, or condition, that requires immediate medical care. When out of the service area, urgent care may be obtained from the first available provider whether the provider is in our network or not. In addition, when out of the service area, you can get dialysis treatment from any qualified dialysis provider. If you get routine care from out-of-network providers neither Medicare nor your plan will be responsible for the costs.

### If you get a bill

There may be times when you get a bill from a provider for the full cost of medical care you have received. If you get a bill, contact us. In many cases, you should send this bill to us instead of paying it. We will look at the bill and decide whether the services should be covered. If we decide they should be covered, we will pay the provider directly. Please see your Evidence of Coverage for more information.

### If you're on Medicare and Medicaid

If you're a Qualified Medicare Beneficiary (QMB), your doctor may not bill you for deductibles, copays or coinsurance for Medicare-covered services, except for Part D prescription drug copays. Please show your UCard<sup>®</sup> and your state-issued Medicaid member ID card when you see the doctor or use other plan services. This will help ensure you're billed for the correct amount.

### **Telehealth (Virtual Visits)**

Telehealth, also known as virtual visits, is covered under your benefit plan. You can access telehealth services from any network provider that offers virtual care. Telehealth services may include primary care, specialist care, physical therapy, occupational therapy, speech therapy, cardiac rehabilitation, urgent care and/or behavioral health care. Not all network providers offer virtual care and those that do may not offer it for all services indicated. Not all medical conditions can be treated through telehealth. Your provider may tell you that you need to see an in-person doctor for treatment. To access your telehealth benefits, ask your local network provider if they offer virtual care or look for the telehealth indicator listed next to a provider's name within this directory.

### Accessing your behavioral health benefits

To access your behavioral health benefits, call the toll-free Customer Service number on the cover of this directory. When you call, a representative will check your eligibility and get basic information about you and your situation. If you prefer, your PCP may call and arrange a referral for you. Your personal information will be kept strictly confidential.

### **Organ transplant services**

Your plan has a network of facilities that perform organ transplants (including heart, lung, liver, intestine, kidney, bone marrow and/or pancreas). Solid organ transplants must be performed at a facility that is currently Medicare-approved for your specific type of transplant. The plan's hospital network for organ transplant services is different than the network shown in the **Hospitals** section of this provider directory. Some hospitals in the plan's network for other medical services are not in the plan's network for transplant services. The complete list of Medicare-approved facilities in your plan's network may change throughout the year. For information on network facilities for transplant services, please call Customer Service toll-free at **1-866-231-7201**, TTY **711** or refer to the

### Introduction

transplant vendor website information listed in the **National Vendors** section of this provider directory.

### Hospital, ancillary and urgent care/surgicenter listings

Your plan's network includes both ambulatory surgical centers and outpatient hospitals. Depending on the kind of facility you choose, your share of the cost may vary. You will generally pay less at ambulatory surgical centers. See your Evidence of Coverage for more information.

### Wait times for primary care and behavioral health

The company must provide you with access to primary care and behavioral health services within the following time frames:

□Immediately for urgently needed services or an emergency.

- □Within seven (7) days for services that are not an emergency or urgently needed, but you require medical attention.
- □Within thirty (30) days for routine and preventive care.

### What is the service area for your plan?

The service area is listed below.

### UHC Preferred Medicare Advantage FL-0001 (HMO)

Florida - Miami-Dade county

### How do you find network providers that serve your area?

Network providers that serve your area are listed in the following sections of this directory. To find a provider using this directory, turn to the Table of Contents on the next page and see where each section begins. Go to the section of the type of provider you are looking for. Once you are in that section, locate the city you live in. Under each city you will find a list of providers in alphabetical order.

You may have more providers to choose from if the service area shown above is larger than the service area shown on the front of this directory. To see if a specific provider is in our network, please call toll-free **1-866-231-7201**, TTY **711**, **8 a.m.-8 p.m.: 7 Days Oct-Mar; M-F Apr-Sept**. You can also search for network provider online at **myPreferredCare.com**, which is updated weekly and available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.

If you have questions about your plan or need help in finding a PCP, please call Customer Service Department toll-free at **1-866-231-7201**, TTY **711**. Or visit **myPreferredCare.com**.

### **Table of Contents**

Primary Care Providers	5
Specialists	
Skilled Nursing Facilities	
Hospitals	
Urgent Care/Surgicenters	
Ancillary	
Dental	
Vision	
Areas of Expertise	
Index of Providers	

### Florida

### Miami-Dade

### **Family Practice**

Abad, Zoilo R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010026288 NPI #1649229568 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 503 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-1082 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.DRABADMD.CO Μ Medical Group: Z Rafael Abad Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Abouekde, Danny A, DO<sup>4,8,21</sup>, M Provider #00010026053 NPI #1386147833 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 405 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 674-5925 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address:

HTTP://WWW.PGSFL.NET Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South Fl 4300 Alton Rd Ste 810 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-5925 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PGSFL.NET Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South Fl

Abreu, Edel, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027848* 6875 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 819-6666 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Edel Abreu Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital

Abreu, Rafael, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010026600* NPI #1265769822 2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 404 Miami, FL 33122 (305) 239-6027 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Westchester General Hospital Acosta, Nilda R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010020091* NPI #1689617920 11312A Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33157 (305) 253-1660 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican

11348 Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33157 (305) 253-1660 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Medical Center Group

1443 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 246-3864 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

2141 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 242-5336 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

8300 W Flagler St Ste 110 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 460-0045 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group 8300 W Flagler St Ste 112115 Miami, FL 33144

Miami, FL 33144 (305) 460-0045 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Alarcon, Lizzeth N, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010029770* NPI #1639532575 10528 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 552-1201 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

3601 Federal Hwy Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

5040 NW 7th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 438-2348 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 7801 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33138 (305) 552-1201 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Alarcon, Zhenia B, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010026419* NPI #1043313232 35 SW 114th Ave Apt 201 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 722-5929 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Ana J Solis Md

9995 SW 72nd St Ste 202 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 289-0759 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ana J Solis Md

# Almodovar-Alzugaray, Leda A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F

Provider #00010025937 NPI #1841303203 1435 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 246-3864 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group Almonte-Gomez, Carlos A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00010028309 NPI #1972793354 1818 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33135 (786) 755-2897 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital West

Alonso-Barrueco, Emma R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

*Provider #00010021909* NPI #1427281153 701 NW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 913-0808 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Alvarez, Hector S, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M *Provider #00010070965* NPI #1235194374 9536 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 754-7521 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Alvarez & Edmiston Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Alvarez, Jose G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010026891 NPI #1205873817 14201 SW 120th St Ste 103 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 517-3000 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Solera Health Systems 9560 SW 107th Ave Ste 106 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 574-2525 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Solera Health Systems Alvarez, Pedro G, DO<sup>8,21</sup>, M

*Provider #00010070883* NPI #1417945619 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 607 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 558-8600 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-4:00PM F 8:00AM-11:00AM

### Arce-Nunez, Esperanza, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010025918*

NPI #1487662532 17064 W Dixie Hwy North Miami Beach, FL 33160 (305) 650-1942 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-5:00PM F 8:30AM-4:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus

Archer, Harry, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020379* NPI #1407906076 100 NE 38th St Ste 3 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-1675 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

3601 Federal Hwy Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

7801 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33138 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

### Florida - Miami-Dade

7835 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33138 (786) 235-2070 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Armas, Eddie, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028887* NPI #1528092640 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 284-8483 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Alca Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Larkin

Community Hospital Armas, Jose M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027499* NPI #1386930782 9930 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 226-6265 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Armas, Jose M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010028408 NPI #1386930782 14024 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (786) 536-5256 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-6:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 2390 NE 186th St Miami, FL 33180 (786) 536-5256 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Prime Care Health Partners Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 4131 SW 6th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 290-4001 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-6:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 5590 W 20th Ave Ste 100 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 560-5446 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-6:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

9037 Biscayne Blvd Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 402-4821 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Prime Care Health Partners Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Arteaga, Juan F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010028426 NPI #1093736399 5490 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-2250 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Doctors Health Grp Of South Fla Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center 615 SW 57th Ave Miami, FL 33144 (305) 262-1037 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Doctors Health Grp Of South Fla Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

Barbeito, Jorge L, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M *Provider #00010002655* NPI #1073572129 259 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 825-1012 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jorge L Barbeito Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital

Barbeito, Jorge L, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M *Provider #00010027785* NPI #1073572129 3804 NW 167th St Opa Locka, FL 33054 (305) 624-2700 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Glez & Glez Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital

Barbeito, Jorge L, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M *Provider #00010027904* NPI #1073572129 2199 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 643-0550 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTPS://LAFAMILIAMIAMI.CO M/ Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

3824 W 12th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 643-0550 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTPS://LAFAMILIAMIAMI.CO M/ Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital Bardinas Rodriguez, Rogelio O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010027846 NPI #1043458326 14255 SW 42nd St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 306-3400 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Sunsouth Health Centers Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus 14900 W Dixie Hwy North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 995-0539 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Sunsouth Health Centers Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus

Barroso Gonzalez, Ulises, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

*Provider #00010025075* NPI #1669831855 1490 NW 27th Ave Ste 130 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 635-7710 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Access Med Grp Of Miami

Barroso, Juan, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040082087* NPI #1699863118 1435 W 49th PI Ste 603 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 556-1699 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 7:00AM-4:00PM TU-TH 7:30AM-4:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

### Batista Iturriaga, Angel, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

Provider #00010029739 NPI #1821594128 4980 W 10th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 534-0076 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Medical Consultants 551 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Medical Consultants

9611 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33165 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Medical Consultants

Bell, Kaylyn, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010029772* NPI #1104464841 10528 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 552-1201 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

3601 Federal Hwy Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

5040 NW 7th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 438-2348 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

7801 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33138 (305) 552-1201 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Bencomo, Rosabel M, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, F *Provider #00010020057* NPI #1003100066 6840 SW 40th St Ste 209 Miami, FL 33155 (786) 222-8807 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTPS://WWW.MDTELEME.CO M/ Medical Group: Rosabel Maria Bencomo Md

Benitez, Wilfrido A, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M Provider #00010019919 NPI #1629026695 686 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 824-8582 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-2:00PM W 2:00PM-6:00PM TH 9:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Florida Physicians Group Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital

Bermudez, Roberto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010009672 NPI #1780781138 28652 S Dixie Hwy Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 247-0018 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Betancourt, Gabriel, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029050* NPI #1497001663 3611 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (305) 424-7343 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Olympus Wellness Medical Center

Bien-Aime, Tony, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020328* NPI #1275529067 19503 NW 57th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (305) 621-8080 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-12:30PM Medical Group: Acadia Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital West Bonny, Castro J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027871* NPI #1760941751 16555 NW 25th Ave Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 466-1500 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Borges Leon, Veysy, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010029054* NPI #1669919155 13501 SW 128th St Ste 201-202 Miami, FL 33186 (786) 250-3371 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: New Beginnings Medical And Rehabilitatio

Borick, Jamie L, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010026249* NPI #1174973259 100 NE 38th St Ste 3 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-1599 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

10528 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 552-1201 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

12603 NE 7th Ave North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center

5040 NW 7th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center

708 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (786) 433-8815 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center

Braceras, Ines M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010029746* NPI #1164485231 8332 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33155 (305) 390-2729 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 7:30AM-4:00PM F 7:30AM-3:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Bravo, Patricia, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010020060* NPI #1013938810 1440 79th Street Cswy Ste 1400 North Bay Village, FL 33141 (305) 763-8573 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Brown, Kariesa A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010028266* NPI #1396306841 2230 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33147 (305) 827-2977 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Burgos, Rafael S JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010025248* NPI #1346203742 7306 SW 117th Ave Miami, FL 33183 (305) 220-0220 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Cabrera, Luis R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029085* NPI #1902912454 1648 NE 163rd St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 949-2000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward

Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Westchester General Hospital

Caceres, Juan, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010026801* NPI #1609993195 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 100 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Capote Sarmiento, Rafael, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00010029615 NPI #1104322452 9861 E Fern St Miami, FL 33157 (786) 713-0083 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Capote, Eddy JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020442* NPI #1598902082 9101 SW 24th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 260-7506 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Optum Of Westchester

Cardenas, Jose, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020000* NPI #1235164310 10040 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

10130 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

13650 SW 131st St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 207-8800 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

(855) 226-6633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital 18469 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (855) 226-6633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital 26085 S Dixie Hwy Naranja, FL 33032 (855) 226-6633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital 363 S Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (855) 226-6633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital 3855 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1695 SW 107th Ave

Miami, FL 33165

Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital 4410 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital 7800 Coral Way

Miami, FL 33155 (855) 226-6633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

8420 W Flagler St Ste 120 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 552-0109 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

957 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Carralero, Rita M, MD<sup>4,8,9,21</sup>, F *Provider #00010024649* NPI #1427190289 8756 SW 72nd St Miami, FL 33173 (786) 598-7004 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Integrum Medical Group

Carrasquilla, Ivan, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020416* NPI #1154373694 370 Minorca Ave Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-3001 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-7:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

370 Minorca Ave Fl 2 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-3001 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-7:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians Casta, Annie L, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010026437* NPI #1194024695 175 Westward Dr Miami Springs, FL 33166 (305) 603-7449 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cima Med Center Miami Springs

Castano, Luis C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020407* NPI #1952485799 20215 NW 2nd Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English*, *Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

3448 NW 79th St Miami, FL 33147 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

7900 NW 27th Ave Ste 150 Miami, FL 33147 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Cevallos, David, DO<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010026149* NPI #1104201128 20801 NW 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33169 (305) 653-1770 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Chamorro, Emiliano, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029084* NPI #1215987821 692 N Homestead Blvd Ste 102 Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 243-5900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Chong, Hernando E JR, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, M

*Provider #00010018676* NPI #1386613586 9045 SW 87th Ct Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-7715 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 9:00AM-8:00PM TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Cintas, Fidel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010007929 NPI #1477725927 8260 W Flagler St Ste 2J Miami, FL 33144 (786) 953-8787 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 2:00PM-8:00PM TU 2:00PM-5:00PM W-TH 2:00PM-8:00PM F 2:00PM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CINTASHEALTH CENTER.COM Medical Group: Fidel Cintas Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward **Coral Gables Hospital** 

Cintas, Fidel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029088* NPI #1477725927 440 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-5000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CINTASHEALTH CENTER.COM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Cintron-Villa, Paola A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010023128* 

NPI #1821415027 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 203 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 948-9595 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Clarke, Dayna, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010023797* NPI #1902904931 581 NW 183rd St Miami, FL 33169 (305) 651-1690 *Provider Language(s): English, Jamaican Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Spanish* Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-1:00PM W-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Oneplus Healthcare Group

Colman, Ruben H, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010026399* NPI #1043339393 1150 NW 14th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7429 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Cordon-Duran, Arianne, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010026065* NPI #1871983551 1692 NE 183rd St Miami, FL 33179 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jessie Trice Community Health System Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center 20612 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Coro, Ramiro, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M *Provider #00010022308* NPI #1851320790 327 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 557-0909 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus

Cox, Erika M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010025033* NPI #1467422592 4692 NW 183rd St Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (786) 625-7774 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

5961 NW 173rd Dr Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 556-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

### Crespo-Smith, Maria C, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010027894* NPI #1093938995 415 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 364-3404 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Optum Of Hialeah Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital **Cuan, Ailsa, MD<sup>8</sup>, F**

Provider #00010029602 NPI #1235309097 551 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 534-0076 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Medical Consultants

### Cubillas, Maria C, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

Provider #00010027218 NPI #1568574523 447 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 272-2377 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Homeland Health Solutions

### Cuesta Torres, Maria, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010028339* NPI #1356598858 6150 Sunset Dr Ste 200 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 274-9890 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish*

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Cardiology Associates

### Cuevas, Claudia, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider* #00010029556

NPI #1609490044 259 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 776-2021 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-7:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Convenient Medical Center

### De Leon, Lester M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010021156* NPI #1912135419 17101 NE 19th Ave Ste 204

North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 945-5477 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

### Florida - Miami-Dade

5000 University Dr Coral Gables, FL 33146 (786) 360-4425 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lester De Leon Md

620 NW 33rd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (786) 360-4425 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

9920 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (786) 360-4425 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

De Quesada, Emilio JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027844* NPI #1659474088 363 S Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

De Urresti, Miren A, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, F *Provider #00010027924* NPI #1558377382 13055 SW 42nd St Ste 108 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 204-9195 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Preventimed Del Prado, Luis, MD, M

Provider #00010028104 NPI #1619230612 9002 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 639-8282 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Bayamo Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Delgado, Hector M, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020970* NPI #1306877154 9220 SW 72nd St Ste 202 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 279-0111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Preventimed Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Derenoncourt, Vladimir, DO<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010024602* NPI #1518921428 11645 Biscayne Blvd # 302-304 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): Abkhazian, Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:30PM Web Address: HTTP://MYMBCHC.ORG/ Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 308

Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 Provider Language(s): Abkhazian, Creole, English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr

Diamond, Michael A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020337* NPI #1174697569 9220 Sunset Dr Ste 200 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 279-2256 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Diaz, Derrick, MD, M Provider #00010029038 NPI #1629568340 1360 S Dixie Hwy Ste 355 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (954) 706-6800 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.BUENAVIDAMED ICAL.COM

Diaz, Rolando E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029011* NPI #1336179985 14024 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (786) 536-5256 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-6:00PM

4131 SW 6th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 290-4001 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-6:00PM

5590 W 20th Ave Ste 100 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 560-5446 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://PRIMECAREFC.NET

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

9037 Biscayne Blvd Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 402-4821 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Prime Care Health Partners

Diaz, Vladimir, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027574* NPI #1831307123 9930 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (786) 558-5176 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Bird Road Health Partners

Diaz-Salazar, Martha, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010022960* NPI #1346625811 751 W Palm Dr Homestead, FL 33034 (786) 377-0120 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Access Medical Group Of Florida City Diaz-Salazar, Martha, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010022961* NPI #1346625811 20001 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (305) 406-2069 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Access Med Grp Of Perrine

Dominguez, Ricardo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020330* NPI #1619943990 777 E 25th St Ste 303 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-7412 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates

### Dor, Kelly, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027061* NPI #1215323043 1190 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Duque, Juan M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019657* NPI #1124105846 11760 SW 40th St Ste 112 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-6969 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 8:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-7:00PM TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-12:30PM Medical Group: Kendall Family

Dwyer, Grace A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F Provider #00010020011 NPI #1023295946 150 NW 168th St Ste 305 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (786) 565-9486 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Oasis Family Practice

Medical Center

Edmiston, James B, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010030944* NPI #1922039700 9536 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 754-7521 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 11:00AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

Edrich, Dina R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010027793* NPI #1891074746 20950 NE 27th Ct Ste 200 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-0663 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

#### Elosegui, Ana M, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, F *Provider* #00010020347

NPI #1447221130 85 Grand Canal Dr Ste 310 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 261-5454 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Medical Term Interpreter Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-4:00PM F 8:00AM-3:00PM

English, Scott R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010000334 NPI #1417997354 16470 NE 10th Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 651-9988 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Farsi, Persian, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Scott R English Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

1745 NE 124th St North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 893-5725 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Scott R English Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

### Estrada, Valentin, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010009310*

NPI #1649325952 12260 SW 8th St Ste 120 Miami, FL 33184 (786) 360-6057 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-7:00PM F 8:00AM-1:00PM

#### Fandino, Ana J, MD<sup>4</sup>, F Provider #00010022736

NPI #1033157938 10300 SW 72nd St Ste 430 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 427-6644 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Feldman, Michael D, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010022671* NPI #1578662110 8750 SW 144th St Ste 203 Palmetto Bay, FL 33176 (305) 255-0098 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Management Partners Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

### Felipe, Luis, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020529* NPI #1649339730 175 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (786) 899-0092 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-SA 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Felix Varela Medical Clinic

# Fergusson Ramirez, Elizabeth M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

*Provider #00010029075* NPI #1477900041 13878 SW 56th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 459-6451 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Florida -	Miami-Dade
-----------	------------

Fernandez, Enrique C, MD <sup>8</sup> , M Provider #00010020333 NPI #1528040086 11760 SW 40th St Ste 741 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-9732 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: SU-SA 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Enrique C Fernandez Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital	Fernandez, Hugo S, MD <sup>8</sup> , M Provider #00010028911 NPI #1821116229 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 203 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 948-9595 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PRIMENETMEDI CAL.COM	6801 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (855) 226-6633 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 825 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33174 (855) 226-6633 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 8420 W Flagler St Ste 120 Miami, FL 33144 (205) 685 5688
Fernandez, Fernando A, MD <sup>8</sup> , M <i>Provider #00010027917</i> NPI #1619162658 8650 Coral Way Miami, FL 33155 (305) 539-0599 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> Staff Language(s): Spanish Houra: ME 2:00AM 5:00PM	Fernandez, Marygold L, MD <sup>8</sup> , F Provider #00010026936 NPI #1760748644 1 Glen Royal Pkwy Miami, FL 33125 (855) 226-6633 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Cano Health	(305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health 9555 N Kendall Dr Ste 100
Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Advanced Health Medical Center Fernandez, Gil M, MD <sup>8</sup> , M <i>Provider #00010027450</i> NPI #1720269608 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i>	12600 SW 120th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33186 (855) 226-6633 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM	Miami, FL 33176 (855) 226-6633 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM
	13768 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (855) 226-6633 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 295 Park Blvd Miami, FL 33126	Fernandez, Robert A, DO <sup>3,8</sup> , M <i>Provider #00010029087</i> NPI #1710188891 692 N Homestead Blvd Ste 102 Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 243-5900 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

(855) 226-6633

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM

Fichera Macaluso, Jennifer L, DO<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010025914* 

NPI #1114016052 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar

Fields, Steven M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040021347* NPI #1295725307

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 311 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-2888 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Preventimed

Figueredo Reyes, Karen, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010029037* 

NPI #1740539394 9299 SW 152nd St Ste 206 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (786) 701-9211 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: New Horizon Medical Specialists Fleites, Jorge, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023854* NPI #1508899709 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 314 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-6422 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 7:30AM-4:30PM F 7:30AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Jf Primary Care Md Pa Flores, Lucky, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028914* 

Provider #00010028914 NPI #1225007669 1140 W 50th St Ste 301 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 827-0208 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 7:30AM-5:00PM F 7:00AM-5:00PM SA 7:00AM-12:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.WELLNESSTHE RAPYANDMEDICAL.COM Medical Group: Wellness Therapy & Medical Care Ctr Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Fonseca, Guillermo A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028941* NPI #1972700714 5757 NW 151st St Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 353-2058 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM

Fonseca, Mario J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider* #00010001285 NPI #1124082003 7325 SW 63rd Ave Ste 201 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 669-9404 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 1:00PM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FONSECAMD.C OM Medical Group: Mario J Fonseca Md Pa Fox, Gregory, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M Provider #00010020366 NPI #1669439592 2801 W 12th Ave Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 805-9500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Westchester General Hospital

606 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33130 (305) 545-9292 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, French Hours: W 7:30AM-3:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

6090 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33155 (305) 661-6336 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 7:30AM-3:00PM F 7:30AM-2:00PM SA 7:30AM-11:00AM Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Fox, Jonathan, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020363* NPI #1417913187 10860 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-1300 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-1:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:00PM

Fox, Kevin, DO<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M Provider #00010020367 NPI #1477510311 10860 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-1300 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-1:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:00PM Web Address: HTTP://FOXMEDICALCENTER. COM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Westchester General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Franco, Gerardo J, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019860* NPI #1942208582 11601 Biscayne Blvd Ste 202 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 899-0190 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-3:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

Franco, Vicente F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010000511* NPI #1194814319 1884 SW 57th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (305) 262-9333 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

Friman, Jesus R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010024838* NPI #1932220407 5801 NW 151st St Ste 102 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 907-4190 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-3:30PM Medical Group: Friman Family

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Fundaminsky, Marcela, MD<sup>8</sup>, F Provider #00010028383 NPI #1639136252 20801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 201 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 682-2740 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Memorial Healthcare Systems Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Hospital Miramar, Memorial

Hospital West, Memorial

**Regional Hospital** 

Gadea, Livia C, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, F *Provider #00010019993* NPI #1639397557 4308 Alton Rd Ste 210 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (786) 464-9261 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Family Physician Associates Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Gajjala, Anirudh S, DO<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027727* NPI #1689239386 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Galinsky, Marcy A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010019865* NPI #1417914946 8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 105 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-3373 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Garcia, Ana I, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010027112* NPI #1093161275 14283 SW 42nd St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 226-1001 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Garcia, Andre, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027062* NPI #1982108031 3632 NW 25th Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 900-5888 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Garcia, Lazaro M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010023577* NPI #1598792707 3626 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33125

(305) 643-4343 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Salus Health Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Garcia, Lilian D, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010026747* NPI #1437101318 7000 W 12th Ave Ste 21-22 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 362-9560 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital Garcia, Raudel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010026879* NPI #1629362520 1190 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Garcia, Rene J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010071008* NPI #1316986995 10260 SW 56th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 596-1433 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Rene J Garcia, Md, Pa

Garcia, Sergio, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023865* NPI #1548462740 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 314 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-6422 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Sg Primary Care Md

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Garcia-Frangie, Manuel M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

*Provider #00010024133* NPI #1306895669 135 San Lorenzo Ave Ste 560 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 326-3343 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Preventimed Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Garcia-Septien, Ramon, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010020319

NPI #1073566170 1490 W 49th PI Ste 311 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 556-9200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 9:00AM-6:00PM TU 9:00AM-2:00PM W 9:00AM-6:00PM TH 9:00AM-2:00PM F 9:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Palm Springs Medical Mso Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Georgeon, Larissa, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010029080* NPI #1396367074 1648 NE 163rd St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 949-2000 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Conviva Medical Center Management Girala Bioardo MD<sup>8</sup> M

Girala, Ricardo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010023871* NPI #1417910282 1355 NW 7th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33125 (786) 321-8555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Medicus Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

3661 S Miami Ave Ste 510 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 860-1030 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Medicus Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 3901 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 444-7779 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Medicus Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Godoy, Gene, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010026281* NPI #1710001565 14255 SW 42nd St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 306-3400 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Qualcare Medical Centers

Gonzalez, Emilio L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028411* NPI #1750690061 401 Coral Way Ste 201 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (786) 538-7916 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Las Villas Health Care Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital

Gonzalez, Jorge A, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00010021890 NPI #1205922135 4302 Alton Rd Ste 1020 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 672-9333 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.DRGONZFAMILY. COM/ Medical Group: Jorge A Gonzalez Do Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 9425 Sunset Dr Ste 136 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 672-9333 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-3:00PM W 9:00AM-4:30PM TH 9:00AM-3:00PM F 9:00AM-4:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.DRGONZFAMILY. COM/ Medical Group: Jorge A Gonzalez Do Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Gonzalez, Manuel JR, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010021098* NPI #1780640607 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 662-7234 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Gonzalez, Misael, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019862* NPI #1922017813 2945 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (786) 577-5470 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Gonzalez, Nelson E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029055* NPI #1578759197 11045 SW 216th St Ste 10-13 Miami, FL 33170 (786) 429-1639 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Nel & Shey Medical Center And Research Gonzalez, Nelson, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028440* NPI #1871710079 8601 SW 124th Ave Miami, FL 33183 (305) 537-4111 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Vivamas Medical Center

Gonzalez, Roberto R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010018734* NPI #1316197668 971 NW 2nd St Miami, FL 33128 (305) 585-2899 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System

Gonzalez-Abreu, Francisco, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019876* NPI #1225190432 7171 Coral Way Ste 505 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 547-1444 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Gonzalez-Vergara, Alfredo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

### *Provider* #00010029692

NPI #1790976371 15225 NW 77th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 230-4821 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Univida Medical Center

Grecy, Yvelt, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020419* NPI #1548574304 1200 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

1272 NW 119th St Miami, FL 33167 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Gross, Zvi, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028427* NPI #1063424141 18921 NW 2nd Ave Ste C Miami, FL 33169 (305) 652-7824 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Doctors Health Grp Of South Fla

Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health North

### Guadagna, Dean A, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010025535* NPI #1841284205 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida

Westside Hospital

Guaty, Nestor E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010018671* NPI #1265652234 8840 SW 40th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 221-3111 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 7:30AM-5:00PM F 7:30AM-12:30PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

### Florida - Miami-Dade

# Guevara-Gonzalez, Aldo, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

Provider #00010029765 NPI #1316276116 700 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33130 (305) 860-3988 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Little Havana Act & Nutrition Centers Of Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Harari, Sol, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027695* NPI #1629066741 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital Pembroke

Hasbun, Rene M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010026990* NPI #1780617233 7371 SW 24th St Miami, FL 33155 (786) 360-4051 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Unlimited Care Medical Center

### **Primary Care Providers**

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Haydar, Victoria E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010019882* NPI #1538340237 10251 SW 72nd St Ste 102 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 279-1975 *Provider Language(s): English* 

### Henriquez, Salatnay, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010028990*

NPI #1225527583 1700 79th Street Cswy Ste 120 North Bay Village, FL 33141 (305) 726-2177 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hernandez Loy, Reinaldo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00010027852 NPI #1295044568 16191 NW 57th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 833-1619 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Peridot Medical

Group Hernandez, Aleida M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010019976* 

NPI #1619940772 11389 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (786) 886-3400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-8:00PM Medical Group: Zion Health Care 1470 NW 107th Ave Ste F Sweetwater, FL 33172 (305) 594-8666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Zion Health Care

2100 W 76th St Fl 5 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 536-9719 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Zion Health Care

Hernandez, Josefina J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F Provider #00010019903 NPI #1760433429 8480 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 264-1131 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Martinez & Hernandez Md Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Westchester General Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Hernandez, Teresita D, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F Provider #00010002764 NPI #1962665182 10020 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 559-7330 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-6:00PM TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W 9:00AM-6:00PM TH 9:00AM-2:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Teresita D Hernandez Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Herrera Gonzalez, Onedo R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

*Provider #00010024207* NPI #1932567567 12600 SW 120th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 506-1930 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

3448 NW 79th St Miami, FL 33147 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

4410 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (954) 942-2247 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

4410 W 16th Ave Ste 32 Hialeah, FL 33012 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

4410 W 16th Ave Ste 67 Hialeah, FL 33012 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Herrera, Edwin A, MD<sup>8,21</sup>, M *Provider #00010029618* NPI #1295774867 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Herrera, Michael A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027774* NPI #1326509522 401 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 535-7200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou Hoover, Keila, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010027041* NPI #1417909375 2400 SW 69th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (305) 265-4441 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-8:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Premium Healthcare Holdings

9750 SW 24th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 222-7296 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Premium Healthcare Holdings

Hurtado-Perez, Idania M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010025115* NPI #1275840951 16283 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33196 (786) 953-5009 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Excellence Healthcare Corp

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Iglesias, Rogelio, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027502* NPI #1619913878 12540 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 705-6840 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Medical Group: Palazzo Health Care Clinic Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Westchester General Hospital

Jacir, Alberto M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026102* NPI #1750551941 1200 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1240 NW 119th St Miami, FL 33167 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1272 NW 119th St Miami, FL 33167 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

18469 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

4580 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5521 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 5535 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

690 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

7900 NW 27th Ave Ste 150 Miami, FL 33147 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

9555 N Kendall Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 275-5072 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Jarrett, Tor W, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027316* NPI #1134617186 12955 SW 132nd St Ste 104 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 520-5750 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W 9:00AM-7:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Dr Wentworth Jarrett

Jarrett, Wentworth G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010026270 NPI #1104836972 12955 SW 132nd St Ste 104 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 520-5750 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W 9:00AM-7:00PM TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-7:00PM Medical Group: Dr Wentworth Jarrett Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Jennings, James J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010023931* NPI #1710929930 11921 S Dixie Hwy Ste 201 Pinecrest, FL 33156 (786) 868-0503 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: James J

Jennings Md Llc Jimenez, Humberto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020564* NPI #1417278227 9101 SW 24th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 260-7506 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Optum Of Westchester

Jimenez, Mario A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029771* NPI #1225353766 447 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 272-2377 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Kazmi, Marium F, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010022507* NPI #1912398579 10281 Sunset Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-5656 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish, Urdu* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Best Value Healthcare

215 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 557-8444 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish, Urdu* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Best Value Healthcare

King, Annia R, DO<sup>4,8,21</sup>, F *Provider #00010024188* NPI #1336438399 5801 NW 151st St Ste 307 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 960-7978 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MYFAMILYPHYSI CIANSMIAMI.COM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital Miramar, Memorial Hospital West

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Lafaurie, German E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010025039* NPI #1285997767 5961 NW 173rd Dr Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 556-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Lakhani, Habeeb A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019875* NPI #1801966692 7604 NW 186th St Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 362-8182 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Habeeb Lakhani Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar

Lam Hernandez, Meylin, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010026587* NPI #1043621238 5961 NW 173rd Dr Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 556-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Lamas Mendez, Angel L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00010025032 NPI #1891180683 14261 SW 120th St Ste 112 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 378-1302 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Lara, Miriam M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010019910* NPI #1124124854 2100 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 362-3969 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miriam M Lara Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Larocca, Carlos, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010002437* NPI #1265424097 11130 N Kendall Dr Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-4001 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-TU 8:30AM-6:00PM W 9:00AM-1:00PM TH 8:30AM-6:00PM F 8:30AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Carlos Larocca Md Pa Lawer-Garcia, Tatiana, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010003158* NPI #1073577011 9951 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 552-5350 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-3:00PM

Lawrence, Joycelyn J, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010020865* NPI #1881659365 5361 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

5607 NW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jessie Trice Community Health System

Leon, Ramon, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027052* NPI #1073694337 7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 210 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 302-6060 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Peridot Medical Group Leoni, Roberto, DO<sup>s</sup>, M *Provider #00010028012* NPI #1629573795 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 247 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

Leroy, Nathalie, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, F *Provider #00010024601* NPI #1811206535 11645 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: SU-SA 7:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 308

Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MYMBCHC.ORG Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Lopez, Esdras, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010025602* NPI #1649385170 7500 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Lopez, Thalia, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010028108* NPI #1235624842 10201 Hammocks Blvd Ste 122 Miami, FL 33196 (786) 701-8702 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Comprehensive Counseling Clinic

Lopez-Luciano, Luisa M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F

Provider #00040017806 NPI #1558313627 925 NE 30th Ter Ste 316 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 245-8787 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-1:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.DAVINAMEDICA L.COM Medical Group: Davina Medical Care Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida

Mercy Hospital

Lurie, Susan J, MD<sup>8</sup>, F Provider #00010023749 NPI #1104930353 825 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 200 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 763-8080 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIBEACHFA MILYMEDICINE.COM Medical Group: Susan J Lurie Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Maggio, Dominic C, MD<sup>4</sup>, M *Provider #00040018301* NPI #1336199710 1321 NW 14th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 324-0220 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Malik, Ameer, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028300* NPI #1952860983 1000 Park Centre Blvd Ste 100 Miami, FL 33169 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM

1200 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

## Florida - Miami-Dade

1240 NW 119th St Miami, FL 33167 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1272 NW 119th St Miami, FL 33167 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

2901 NW 17th Ave Miami, FL 33142 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

3448 NW 79th St Miami, FL 33147 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

5190 NW 167th St Ste 109 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

7900 NW 27th Ave Ste 150 Miami, FL 33147 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

9700 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Mantilla, Juan A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040001445* NPI #1699715292 11400 N Kendall Dr Ste 204 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 279-4222 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W 9:00AM-1:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Juan A Mantilla Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Marill, Carlos M, MD<sup>4,8,21</sup>, M *Provider #00010017875* NPI #1700817574 823 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 895-7840 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

Marill, Carlos M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019858* NPI #1700817574 11440 N Kendall Dr Ste 206 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-8622 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Marin Popowski, Silvia K, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

Provider #00010026667 NPI #1508008764 11348 Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33157 (305) 253-1660 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Mariscal, Liuska, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010023080* NPI #1083769384 12991 SW 112th St Miami, FL 33186 (786) 703-8174 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

SA 8:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: L Mariscal Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Marraccini, Linda A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010089623* NPI #1821014192 6280 Sunset Dr Ste 407 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-8858 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Linda Marraccini Md Martinez, Juvenal E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010002084* NPI #1558459529 8900 SW 117th Ave Ste C203 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 598-6696 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM

Martinez, Leon A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029082* NPI #1245256924 692 N Homestead Blvd Ste 102 Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 243-5900 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital

Marx, T'Anjuihsien, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010026796* NPI #1306132915 1150 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7429 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1150 NW 14th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7429 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Matamoros, Ernesto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010014688* NPI #1639121577 10146 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 553-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Matamoros, Ernesto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010022514* NPI #1639121577 10661 N Kendall Dr Ste 112 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-6224 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 1:00PM-8:00PM W 9:00AM-8:00PM TH 1:00PM-7:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Felcas Health Center

Mathew, Ron, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010026989* NPI #1831535228 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

Maynard, Jacqueline, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010025830* NPI #1447272992 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English*  McCrary-Smith, Gina, DO<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010025637* NPI #1841291358 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 308 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MYMBCHC.ORG Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Medina, Yesenia, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, F Provider #00010020042 NPI #1043462211 971 NW 2nd St Miami, FL 33128 (305) 585-2899 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Mendez, Idalia, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010027048* NPI #1376678458 825 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33174 (855) 208-7877 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Florida - Miami-Dade

8420 W Flagler St Ste 120 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 552-0109 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

9555 N Kendall Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 275-5072 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Mendizabal-Piedra, Gloria, MD, F

# Provider #00040022606

NPI #1467410431 4410 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

33

Michael, Sonia, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010024792* NPI #1063467983 11880 SW 40th St Ste 401 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 857-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Milanes Cervantes, Hermes L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00010025468 NPI #1992969745 711 NW 23rd Ave Ste 301 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 643-4797 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Ch Medical Group

Milligan, Janice E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010023064* NPI #1932220845 125 NE 8th St Ste 4 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-8585 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Homestead Health & Wellness Center Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

#### Mion Bet, Stefano, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027923* NPI #1396774956 13055 SW 42nd St Ste 108 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 204-9195 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Italian, Spanish*

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Preventimed

#### Miranda, Leyvi A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027866* NPI #1023674462 15105 NW 77th Ave FI 1 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 455-2737 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Mohiuddin, Suhaylah Z, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010024555* NPI #1710369830 13805 SW 264th St Homestead, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

18255 Homestead Ave Miami, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida 19300 SW 376th St Homestead, FL 33034 (305) 246-4607 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

6350 Sunset Dr South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

Mones, Elizabeth, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010029076* NPI #1023204104 10401 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 222-2000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Montes De Oca Pineda, Jenny C, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010020850* NPI #1154562155 370 Minorca Ave Fl 2 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-3001 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-7:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Mora, Antonio, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020329* NPI #1891729919 1435 W 49th PI Ste 305 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 557-3600 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-1:30PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus

#### Mora, Elba, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010019994* NPI #1710922133 1840 W 49th St Ste 516 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 556-1998 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Elba Mora, Md

Morency, Dorty, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010026145* NPI #1467984898 11645 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

Morera, Paulino, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027777* NPI #1083143903 1251 NW 36th St Ste A Miami, FL 33142 (305) 929-6150 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Mudon, Kelly A, DO<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010026314* NPI #1699207076 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

13805 SW 264th St Homestead, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Mustelier, Maria A, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, F *Provider #00010019974* NPI #1679526354 888 NE 126th St Ste 101 North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 899-1406 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gilbert Leung Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward

North Shore Medical Center

Nana, Maher, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00010021258 NPI #1194979591 240 174th St Ste 108 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (305) 974-5933 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: FARAHMEDICAL@GMAIL.COM Web Address: HTTP://DRNANA.COM Medical Group: Tarek Medical Llc Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Navarro Marin, Aniel N, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010024932* NPI #1750724621 10240 SW 56th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33165 (786) 332-4577 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Navarro Medical Centers

Nery, Marilia, MD<sup>2,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010018748* NPI #1528357324 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste F Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3429 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Nova, Marco A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010022140* NPI #1376515510 6043 NW 167th St Ste A1 Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 821-8282 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates

Nualart, Maria T, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010027979* NPI #1306887922 737 E 10th St Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 888-7378 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ez Medical Center Nunez, Edgard A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010019938 NPI #1477586204 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 248-4334 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

Orozco, Juan C, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010007477* NPI #1255598009 14687 SW 104th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 383-3372 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Jorge M Barcenas Md

Otero, Anisia M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010026561* NPI #1811313190 20001 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (305) 406-2069 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Access Med Grp Of Perrine Otero, Maritza, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider* #00010020372 NPI #1619987971 1695 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (305) 207-4443 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital 8420 W Flagler St Ste 120 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 552-0109 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4

Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Oviedo, Shannon S, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010026857* NPI #1790211266 100 NE 38th St Ste 3 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-1599 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

10528 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 552-1201 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center

3601 Federal Hwy Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-1599 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center

5040 NW 7th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 438-2348 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Padron, Ernesto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

*Provider #00010029729* NPI #1295968048 15105 NW 77th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 455-2737 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Paez, Henry E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

Provider #00010019892 NPI #1093790313 1898 SW 27th Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 447-8777 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM Palacios, Daliz L, DO<sup>3,4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010023519* NPI #1891037677 10281 Sunset Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 596-5656 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Best Value Healthcare

215 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 557-8444 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Best Value Healthcare

Palmerola, Rafael A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029074* NPI #1457336877 975 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 819-6300 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Conviva Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Pardo, Bryan W, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010025599* NPI #1295199891 8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3429 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Family Medicine

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste D Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-5050 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Pascual, Estilita, MD<sup>8</sup>, F Provider #00010019981 NPI #1205935178 1470 NW 107th Ave Ste F Sweetwater, FL 33172 (305) 594-8666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Zion Health Care Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus 2100 W 76th St FI 5 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 536-9719 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Zion Health Care

Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm

Springs Campus

Penate-Perez, Luis, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00010027798 NPI #1053341214 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 112 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 596-7432 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Penate Medical

Pereira, Jorge A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020323* NPI #1912127986 8840 SW 40th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 221-3111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 7:30AM-5:00PM F 7:30AM-12:30PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Perez De La Cruz, Reynaldo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

*Provider #00010022889* NPI #1164977633 7500 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-9686 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Perez Pascual, Hendry J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

*Provider #00010026962* NPI #1437577012 18300 NW 62nd Ave Ste 210 Hialeah, FL 33015 (786) 677-9922 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Perez Pelipiche, Yamile, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010025029* NPI #1760865182 2230 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33147 (305) 827-2977 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Perez, Gerardo C, DO<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M Provider #00010019916 NPI #1396732038 16320 NW 59th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 558-1444 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-TU 8:00AM-5:00PM W 1:00PM-5:00PM TH-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Jwh Miami Lakes li, Inc. Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

Perez, Gerardo C, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010026641* NPI #1396732038 3435 NE 163rd St North Miami Beach, FL 33160 (305) 947-3700 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Jwh North Miami I Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

Perez, Jorge L, DO<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M *Provider* #00010001688 NPI #1770520074 3600 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 444-4520 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jorge L Perez Do Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital 4990 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-8723 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Manuel Perezespinosa Md Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Please call the provider's office to confirm the provider's enrollment availability.

Center

Perez, Mariela, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010019923* NPI #1811082449 2048 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 245-8858 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mariela Perez Md Perez, Martha R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

Provider #00010001673 NPI #1992783914 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida 13805 SW 264th St

Homestead, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

6350 Sunset Dr Miami, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

Perez, Olga, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F Provider #00010019661 NPI #1043487218 3410 W 84th St Ste 110 Hialeah, FL 33018 (305) 398-1991 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 7:30AM-6:00PM TU 8:30AM-4:00PM W 7:30AM-7:00PM TH 8:30AM-4:00PM F 7:30AM-1:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FAMILYMEDICAL CNTRE.COM Medical Group: Wayne H Case Md 3470 NW 82nd Ave Ste 118 Doral, FL 33122 (305) 398-1991 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Wayne H Case Md Perez, Stephen H, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M Provider #00010025635 NPI #1689101933

NPI #1689101933 5190 NW 167th St Ste 109 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Perez-Espinosa, Juan C, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

Provider #00010001307 NPI #1487606331 3600 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 444-4520 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Manuel Perezespinosa Md Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital 4990 Palm Ave

4990 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-8723 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Manuel Perezespinosa Md Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital

Perez-Miranda, Lenier, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010023042* NPI #1578982179 20001 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (305) 406-2069 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Access Med Grp Of Perrine

Perez-Miranda, Lenier, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010023716* NPI #1578982179 14285 SW 42nd St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 551-2165 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Perez-Vila, Jose, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020327* NPI #1598822181 1435 W 49th PI Ste 502 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-8791 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus

7171 SW 24th St Ste 219 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 264-7498 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital Philippe, Elizabeth, MD<sup>8</sup>, F Provider #00010002506 NPI #1639238488 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 252-4820 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Hindi, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

Pineda-Velez, Armando, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010023184 NPI #1609826247 920 SW 82nd Ave Ste B Miami, FL 33144 (305) 826-5887 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Best Medical Center

Portes, Lisette, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010029241* NPI #1508137670 35 SW 114th Ave Ste 201-202 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 328-5079 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Lisette Portes Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Powell, Michelle C, DO<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010025349* NPI #1750352068 16400 NW 2nd Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 948-4701 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 8:30AM-5:00PM TH 8:30AM-7:00PM F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Powell Health Solutions Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Raben, Karen, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010018670* NPI #1184602203 7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 525 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 665-0585 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Rajab, Farrah A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010028997* NPI #1508482084 20801 NW 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33169 (305) 653-1770 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Ramirez, Jacqueline, DO<sup>4,8,21</sup>, F *Provider #00010020515* NPI #1285854125 1312 SW 27th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33145 (786) 409-2407 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://SFIGHEALTH.COM Medical Group: South Florida Internists Group

Ramirez-Labrada, Felix A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00010024348 NPI #1356696652 7480 Fairway Dr Ste 106 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 704-0449 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-8:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SOUTHWESTME DGROUP.COM Medical Group: Southwest Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Delray Medical Center

Rangel, Jorge E, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M *Provider #00010001617* NPI #1982672796 1221 71st St Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 7:15AM-6:00PM TU 7:15AM-5:00PM W 7:15AM-5:00PM 710 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr

Rente, Sonia I, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010020002* NPI #1063400364 9600 SW 8th St Ste 37 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 553-4024 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 4:00PM-10:00PM TU-F 10:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Sonia Rente Md Pa

Rey, Jose, MD<sup>4,8,21</sup>, M *Provider #00010019990* NPI #1194749515 1435 W 49th PI Ste 503 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 559-8333 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Comprehensive Med Access Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Rey, Jose, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028451* NPI #1194749515 8000 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33138 (305) 787-3267 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Reyes, Rheinchard, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010001573 NPI #1407878762 4659 W Flagler St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 267-0333 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 11:00AM-7:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Rheinchard Reves Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Reyes-Gavilan, Julio C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010022252* NPI #1487827242 2240 NW 87th Ave Doral, FL 33172 (786) 655-0095 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: SA 8:00AM-3:30PM Medical Group: Paradigm Medical Center

#### Richardson, Katina, MD<sup>8,21</sup>, F *Provider #00010029606* NPI #1992362800 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 *Provider Language(s): English*, *Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

Riva, Digna I, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010000040* NPI #1578528311 9838 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 758-7878 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Rivas, Raixa, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010026743* NPI #1134578008 2974 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 631-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Optum Of Little Havana

Rivas-Orozco, Vicky Y, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010027470* NPI #1740691088 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Rivo, Julie C, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010028077* NPI #1689178949 1150 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5470 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Rizo, Luis, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020476* NPI #1164668497 1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw3A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: TH-F 7:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians 1801 NW 0th Ave Ste 206

1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 206 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians

6601 SW 62nd Ave South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 466-6900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-W 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Rizo-Medina, Elizabeth A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

Provider #00010025038 NPI #1639356280 2801 NE 213th St Miami, FL 33180 (305) 653-1770 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Robaina, Omart S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010017723* NPI #1437113909 6601 SW 62nd Ave South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 466-6900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Robert, Kim, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029613* NPI #1265923841 1450 NW 107th Ave Ste 26 Sweetwater, FL 33172 (305) 640-8024 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Rodriguez Valdes, Ernesto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028446* 

NPI #1780971754 701 NW 57th Ave Ste 150 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 260-2680 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Optum Of Red Road

Rodriguez, Felix A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019912* NPI #1639109150 777 E 25th St Ste 304 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 231-8996 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: American Family Health Center Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Memorial Hospital Pembroke

Rodriguez, Fidel L, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020599* NPI #1225435530 4125 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 424-3120 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Citrus Hlth Network /prof Fee Rodriguez, Hector A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010023789* NPI #1871608513 2400 NW 54th St Miami, FL 33142 (305) 633-9090 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M 3:00PM-5:00PM TU-TH 10:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Acevedo Medical Care Group

Rodriguez, Hector S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019906* NPI #1336172162 4011 W Flagler St Ste 204 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 774-1234 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:30PM SA 10:00AM-6:00PM

Rodriguez, Hector S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010021607* NPI #1336172162 4201 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-0210 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Rodriguez, Ivan D, DO<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010026699* NPI #1649292012 10550 NW 77th Ct Ste 305 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 826-3072 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Context Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm

Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Larkin Community Hospital, Westchester General Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Rodriguez, Ramon A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010021731* NPI #1760630891 18590 NW 67th Ave Ste 101 Hialeah, FL 33015 (786) 454-9850 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Rodriguez, William, DO<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010022735* NPI #1821059312 1100 SW 57th Ave Ste 101 West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 644-1550 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates

Rosales, Julio C, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M *Provider #00010002572* NPI #1366467458 11880 SW 40th St Ste 120 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 225-7330 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 10:00AM-2:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Rosen, Jeffrey B, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020417* NPI #1972555217 370 Minorca Ave FI 2 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-3001 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

370 Minorca Ave Ste 2D Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-3001 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-7:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians Rosete, Angel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027796* NPI #1801454277 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 114 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 271-5001 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Staff Language(s): French, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Alma Medical Group Inc

Roskin, Stacy D, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010026203* NPI #1669530218 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 300 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 244-2700 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lifetime Medical Associates Of Aventura

Roy, Elora, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010029090* NPI #1861717274 6269 NW 7th Ave Miami, FL 33150 (305) 751-2000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Ruiz, Jose L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019971* NPI #1285631408 11140 SW 88th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-1006 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Better Living Medical

Ruiz, Jose L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010025134* NPI #1285631408 11285 SW 211th St Ste 304 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 971-6883 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-3:00PM F 8:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Jose Luis Ruiz Md Pa

Saint Eloi, Makandall, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010026679* NPI #1679937817 1190 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-7500 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Sainz Rueda, Nestor Alejandro, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029226* NPI #1003444563 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 100 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:30PM

11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 103-104 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:30PM

1221 71st St Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:30PM

710 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:30PM

Salgado, Leon, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020409* NPI #1346436714 26085 S Dixie Hwy Naranja, FL 33032 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English*, *Spanish* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Sanchez, Mirel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010025495 NPI #1740401322 11468 Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33157 (305) 234-1025 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU 8:30AM-5:00PM W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:30AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mirel Sanchez Md

Sanchez, Sheila, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010027805* NPI #1164605523 1251 NW 36th St Ste A Miami, FL 33142 (305) 929-6150 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1401 E 4th Ave Ste 104 Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 888-9000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

16241 Biscayne Blvd Aventura, FL 33160 (305) 749-1649 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Health Holdings

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

16795 NW 67th Ave Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 913-7300 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Health Holdings

Sanchez, Virgilio JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029081* NPI #1124065693 3099 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 644-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MCCIGROUP.CO M

Sanchez, Yamirka, MD, F *Provider #00010025165* NPI #1346741618 1840 W 49th St Ste 105 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 362-4382 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

5378 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 362-4382 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Sanjur, Alma, DO<sup>3,4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010000744* NPI #1629183249 975 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 501 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 531-8643 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TU 8:00AM-5:00PM W 8:00AM-2:00PM TH 8:00AM-2:00PM F 8:00AM-2:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Santana-Porben, Idalmis, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

*Provider #00010029086* NPI #1649280918 15516 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33196 (305) 387-3300 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Santiago, Inocente O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027036* NPI #1437654704 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

#### Seide, Rose-May, MD, F Provider #00010029185

NPI #1871582403 125 NE 167th St Miami, FL 33162 (305) 217-7462 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:30PM

Sepe, Maurizio, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010018854* NPI #1134215932 1009 NW 5th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-4083 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Spanish Staff Language(s): French, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Serralvo Fuentes, Alejandro, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00010029189 NPI #1699142687 801 NW 37th Ave Ste 207 Miami, FL 33125 (786) 953-7482 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Shah, Chandrakant S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019872* NPI #1073689634 13500 SW 88th St Ste 245 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 382-4901 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU-SA 10:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Chandrakant Shah Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

1898 SW 27th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 325-1796 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Urdu* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Chandrakant Shah Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Shalloway, Lester, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040018409* NPI #1083689772 10095 N Kendall Dr Ste 102 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-5455 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Shnayder, Rafail S, DO<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010023656* NPI #1699784330 15805 Biscayne Blvd Ste 302 Aventura, FL 33160 (305) 948-3985 *Provider Language(s): English, Russian, Ukrainian* Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Rafail Shnayder Do

Silver, Craig, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010024150* NPI #1295762458 2504 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33137 (786) 598-4560 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

323 Sunny Isles Blvd # 1 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

Singh, Harleen, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010027963* NPI #1013358142 111 NW 183rd St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 655-0702 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Oneplus

Healthcare Group

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Siuta, Michael, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029714* NPI #1700205424 12750 SW 128th St Ste 108 Miami, FL 33186 (786) 713-0970 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM

Smith, Eric S, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010018669* NPI #1780633859 10095 N Kendall Dr Ste 102 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-5455 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Solis, Francisco, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010022939* NPI #1922359991 2974 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 631-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Optum Of Little Havana

Soto, Laura E, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010023148* NPI #1891934246 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 307 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 858-1944 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Laura Elena Soto Do Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Coral

Gables Hospital Stearns, Pamela T, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010025828* NPI #1376581801 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar

Suarez, Antonio J, MD<sup>2</sup>, M Provider #00010019409 NPI #1164695805 1009 NW 5th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-4001 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Family Medicine Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3429 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Family Medicine Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward Hialeah Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste F Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3429 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward Hialeah Hospital

#### Suarez, Omar D, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020385* NPI #1962450999

4125 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 825-0300 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Citrus HIth Network /prof Fee Subero Pablo, Berenice, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010025735* NPI #1841712866 1190 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Taha, Ahmad A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

*Provider #00010000480* NPI #1396797312 8410 W Flagler St Ste 203B Miami, FL 33144 (305) 554-5066 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-2:00PM TU 3:00PM-8:00PM W 8:00AM-4:00PM TH-SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Theart, Sarah A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F Provider #00010024334

NPI #1073908000 7900 NW 27th Ave Ste D10 Miami, FL 33147 (305) 403-4003 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Haitian Creole* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Thomas, Christie, MD<sup>8</sup>, F Provider #00010025166 NPI #1225424302 11645 Biscayne Blvd North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 100 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr 1221 71st St Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 538-8835 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr 710 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 538-8835 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTPS://MYMBCHC.ORG/ Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr

Torrents, Carlos E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010070001* NPI #1699858183 2682 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (305) 551-6066 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-1:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Tovar Sanchez, Katherine, $MD^8$ , F

Provider #00010028450 NPI #1003375239 3632 NW 25th Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 900-5888 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Tuckler, Aaron B, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020003* NPI #1760771000 9570 SW 107th Ave Ste C204 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-6464 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.DRAARONBTUC KLER.COM

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Ubeda, Rafael A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010022901* NPI #1699724005 28810 SW 154th Ave Homestead, FL 33033 (786) 422-9975 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Ubeda, Rafael A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010025896* NPI #1699724005 10661 N Kendall Dr Ste 112 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-6224 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 1:00PM-8:00PM W 9:00AM-7:00PM TH 1:00PM-8:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Felcas Health Center

Ubeda, Rafael A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027511* NPI #1699724005 8650 Coral Way Miami, FL 33155 (305) 539-0599 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Advanced Health Medical Center

Uribe, Natalia, MD, F *Provider #00010024593* NPI #1841671955 901 E 10th Ave Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jessie Trice Community Health System

Valencia, Judith, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010008762* NPI #1649478389 17366 S Dixie Hwy Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 222-9154 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Judith Valencia Md Pa

Valor, Elena R, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, F *Provider #00010000944* NPI #1881678936 9240 SW 72nd St Ste 229 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 270-3236 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Elena Valor Md Pa

Vegas, Maria A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010026742* NPI #1982813861 1251 NW 36th St Ste A Miami, FL 33142 (305) 929-6150 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 2501 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 642-9992 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Velez Calao, Tania A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010028452* NPI #1942573316 10890 NW 17th St Unit 126 Miami, FL 33172 (786) 591-0202 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:30PM SA 9:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Calata Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Victoria, Altagracia A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040018435* NPI #1649220898 5801 NW 151st St Ste 203 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 822-4447 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Springs Medical Mso Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus Viera, Amado, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010025442* NPI #1194793810 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste B210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 509-6868 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Unique Medical Centers Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital

Viera, Amado, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029611* NPI #1194793810 14221 SW 120th St Ste 132 Miami, FL 33186 (786) 845-6463 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: New Health Md Of Kendall Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Villa, Enrique, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028311* NPI #1710240718 12485 SW 137th Ave Ste 112 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 964-5003 *Provider Language(s): English*, *Spanish* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Villacorta-Sierra, Vanessa, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

#### *Provider* #00010026436

NPI #1962637314 6350 Sunset Dr Miami, FL 33143 (786) 293-5000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 8:30AM-5:00PM TU 8:30AM-7:00PM W 8:30AM-5:00PM TH 8:30AM-7:00PM F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:30AM-12:30PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community

#### Villanueva, Justo H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010020035

NPI #1972768273 4201 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-0210 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

#### Villar, Jose J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010025150* NPI #1346353257 12996 W Dixie Hwy North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 592-5214 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

9605 W Flagler St Ste 400 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 559-0278 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Welvaert, Cira P, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

Provider #00010020842 NPI #1609178839 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Medical Consultants

Wilkinson, Curtis E, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M Provider #00010020081 NPI #1730131046 17560 NW 27th Ave Ste 106 Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 690-7851 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-3:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PHGINC.NET Medical Group: Platinum Medical Centers Inc Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke

Wilkinson, Curtis E, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010026705* NPI #1730131046 11373 SW 211th St Ste 16 Miami, FL 33189 (305) 234-0009 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Smc Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Regional Hospital

Wright, Tamara S, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010002349* NPI #1710056155 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

Yanes, Charles F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020966* NPI #1669490041 1533 Sunset Dr Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33143 (305) 668-9678 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Preventimed

Yapor, Araceli, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010002676* NPI #1255497301 7975 NW 154th St Ste 270 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 698-6030 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Araceli Yapor Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital

Yero, Naomi, DO<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010026588* NPI #1487130761 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:30PM

Zambrana, Linda D, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010020345* NPI #1023048360 13600 SW 312th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-6069 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-W 8:30AM-7:00PM TH-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:30AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community 13805 SW 264th St Homestead, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: TU-F 8:30AM-6:00PM SA 8:30AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

# Zamora, Linda, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider* #00010029077

NPI #1477796001 1200 SW 1st St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 324-2000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Zand, Hessame, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027896* NPI #1427615566 3632 NW 25th Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 900-5888 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen

Neighborhood Medical Centers

## **General Practice**

Abreu, Edel, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027848* 6875 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 819-6666 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Edel Abreu Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital

#### Acevedo, Armando E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010023784*

NPI #1003901893 2400 NW 54th St Miami, FL 33142 (305) 633-9090 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:00PM

Acevedo, Sara, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010025156* 

NPI #1265457220 11333 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 553-5003 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jose M Bermudez Md

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Please call the provider's office to confirm the provider's enrollment availability.

Of Sou

Acosta Infante, Heidy, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010026579* NPI #1801305123 8755 SW 24th St Unit A Miami, FL 33165 (305) 475-9999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Acosta, Ileana, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010028145* NPI #1932502671 401 S Le Jeune Rd Ste 300 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 872-0008 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gables Medical

Acosta, Jorge L, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010008536* NPI #1013960772 938B SW 82nd Ave Miami, FL 33144 (305) 267-0074 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Lch Palm

Springs Campus

Acosta, Nilda R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010020091* NPI #1689617920 11312A Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33157 (305) 253-1660 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group 11348 Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33157

Miami, FL 33157 (305) 253-1660 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

1443 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 246-3864 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

2141 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 242-5336 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

## Florida - Miami-Dade

8300 W Flagler St Ste 110 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 460-0045 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

8300 W Flagler St Ste 112115 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 460-0045 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Adam, Marie France, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010022840* NPI #1427147362 1190 NW 95th St Ste 302 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 835-0312 *Provider Language(s): English, French* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: University Medical Ctr Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Aguiar, Oricel, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010027973* NPI #1942624036 2955 SW 8th St Ste 203 Miami, FL 33135 (305) 479-2584 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Mega Medical Center Corp

Aguiar, Oricel, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010028165* NPI #1942624036 10511 N Kendall Dr Ste C201 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 559-3167 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Benefica Medical Center

Alen, Zoila M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

Provider #00010025881 NPI #1801804752 11389 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (786) 886-3400 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Zion Health Care Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus

2100 W 76th St Fl 5 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 536-9719 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Zion Health Care Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus

Alonso, Alberto B, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020343* NPI #1093702136 551 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Medical Consultants

#### Alonso, Gladys, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010020348* NPI #1306953641

1840 W 49th St Ste 514 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 824-0224 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Springs Medical Mso Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Alvarez Fontes, Jose G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00010025906 NPI #1417596669 9605 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 559-0278 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Alvarez, Hector S, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M *Provider #00010070965* NPI #1235194374 9536 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 754-7521 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Alvarez & Edmiston Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

Alvarez, Jose G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010026891 NPI #1205873817 14201 SW 120th St Ste 103 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 517-3000 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Solera Health Systems 9560 SW 107th Ave Ste 106 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 574-2525 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Solera Health Systems

Andrade, Gladys L, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010029048* NPI #1740545201 61 Hook Sq Miami Springs, FL 33166 (305) 884-8880 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-W 9:00AM-4:00PM TH 9:00AM-9:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Andre, Valentin J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010022711* NPI #1245697218 1200 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1272 NW 119th St Miami, FL 33167 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* 

# Arango-Cifuentes, Jaime, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00010027416 NPI #1982077392 615 SW 57th Ave Miami, FL 33144 (305) 262-1037 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Doctors Health Grp Of South Fla Arce-Nunez, Esperanza, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010025918* NPI #1487662532 17064 W Dixie Hwy North Miami Beach, FL 33160 (305) 650-1942 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-5:00PM F 8:30AM-4:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus

Arce-Nunez, Esperanza, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010026506* NPI #1487662532 737 E 10th St Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 888-7378 *Provider Language(s): English*, *Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ez Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus

Archer, Harry, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020379* NPI #1407906076 100 NE 38th St Ste 3 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-1675 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

3601 Federal Hwy Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

7801 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33138 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

7835 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33138 (786) 235-2070 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Armas, Jose M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027499* NPI #1386930782 9930 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 226-6265 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Armas, Jose M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M Provider #00010028408 NPI #1386930782 14024 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (786) 536-5256 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-6:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 4131 SW 6th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 290-4001 Provider Language(s): English,

Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-6:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

5590 W 20th Ave Ste 100 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 560-5446 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-6:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

#### Arostegui, Ivan A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020377*

NPI #1972680031 10528 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 552-1201 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 11880 Bird Rd Ste 101 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM

3601 Federal Hwy Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-1675 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center

5040 NW 7th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

7801 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33138 (786) 235-7020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center

Arroyo Nieto, Elder A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027655* NPI #1134898448 18430 S Dixie Hwy Ste 101 Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 253-0040 *Provider Language(s): English*, *Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Barnes-Espanol, Ricardo R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010023651* NPI #1760575815 10528 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 552-1201 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

12603 NE 7th Ave North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

3601 Federal Hwy Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

5040 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Barroso, Juan, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040082087* NPI #1699863118 1435 W 49th PI Ste 603 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 556-1699 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 7:00AM-4:00PM TU-TH 7:30AM-4:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Bello, Lidia O, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010027123* NPI #1578145264 8300 W Flagler St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33144 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

Benitez, Wilfrido A, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M Provider #00010019919 NPI #1629026695 686 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 824-8582 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-2:00PM W 2:00PM-6:00PM TH 9:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Florida Physicians Group Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital

Berenguer, Ramon A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010026693* NPI #1154307874 8323 NW 12th St Ste 109 Doral, FL 33126 (786) 800-9512

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Access Medical Centers Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Berenguer, Ramon A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010026759 NPI #1154307874 11077 Biscayne Blvd Ste 303 Miami, FL 33161 (305) 306-1557 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center 11285 SW 211th St Ste 202 Miami, FL 33189 (305) 901-8979 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center 1330 SW 22nd St Ste 401 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 306-0233 Provider Language(s): English,

*Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

239 N Krome Ave Ste A Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 349-4753 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 616 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 435-4465 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

9000 SW 137th Ave Ste 107 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 603-7824 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Bermudez, Jose M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010025155* NPI #1770508731 11333 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 553-5003 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jose M Bermudez Md

Bermudez, Lidia R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F Provider #00010027838 NPI #1730250663 7376 NW 35th Ter Ste 104 Miami, FL 33122 (305) 805-6903 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Bermudez

Medical Center Blemur, Pierre, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010000997* NPI #1730177098 18373 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 625-9088 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Med One Medical Center

Bravo, Patricia, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010020060* NPI #1013938810 1440 79th Street Cswy Ste 1400 North Bay Village, FL 33141 (305) 763-8573 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Brito Villalon, Juan L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028190* NPI #1184163974 15225 NW 77th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 230-4821 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UNIVIDAMEDICA LCENTERS.COM Medical Group: Univida Medical Center

6400 SW 8th St West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 587-2747 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UNIVIDAMEDICA LCENTERS.COM Medical Group: Univida Medical Center 860 NW 42nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33127 (305) 946-1526 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Univida Medical Center

Brito Villalon, Juan L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028923* NPI #1184163974 13814 SW 152nd St Miami, FL 33177 (305) 305-1002 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:30AM-3:30PM Medical Group: Bkb Med

Caceres, Juan, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010026801* NPI #1609993195 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 100 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Calandriello, Alexandra, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040023570* NPI #1164756748 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste G Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3485 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Camayd, Juan G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010023975* NPI #1124004577 11120 N Kendall Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 279-0808 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Oneplus Healthcare Group

Caro, Pedro R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010022438* NPI #1487618096 5850 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 263-9590 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Centers Of Medical Excellence Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Case, Wayne H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010002093 NPI #1215928916 3410 W 84th St Ste 110 Hialeah, FL 33018 (305) 558-3571 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 7:30AM-5:00PM TU 7:30AM-4:00PM W 7:30AM-7:00PM TH-F 7:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Wayne H Case Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital 3470 NW 82nd Ave Ste 118 Doral, FL 33122 (305) 398-1991 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Wayne H Case Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital Casta, Annie L, MD<sup>8</sup>, F Provider #00010026437 NPI #1194024695 175 Westward Dr

Miami Springs, FL 33166 (305) 603-7449 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cima Med Center Miami Springs

Castano, Ivan, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00010022660 NPI #1649299652 4204 W 12th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 556-3818 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-5:30PM W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus

#### Celoge, Marie Y, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider* #00010023760

NPI #1073848834 12615 W Dixie Hwy North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 777-3554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Choy, Juan R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028059* NPI #1457567299

1550 W 84th St Ste 31 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 901-1191 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Coro, Ramiro, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M *Provider #00010022308* NPI #1851320790 327 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 557-0909 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus

Crespo, Rafael, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028087* NPI #1194958603 16201 SW 95th Ave Miami, FL 33157 (305) 946-1605 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Crespo-Zamora, Rolando, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

*Provider #00010029152* NPI #1407827355 3901 NW 79th Ave Ste 104 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 400-4605 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Univida Medical Center

Cubillas, Maria C, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010027218* NPI #1568574523 447 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 272-2377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Homeland Health Solutions

Cuna, Ernesto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010029091

NPI #1992106124 440 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-5000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Curbelo, Maria, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

Provider #00010027120 NPI #1477185494 295 Park Blvd Miami, FL 33126 (305) 261-7979 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Medical Group: Cano Health

825 SW 87th Ave Ste 3C Miami, FL 33174 (305) 995-0707 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

#### Danger, Maikel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010021544* NPI #1790168920

4155 SW 130th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 455-3500 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

#### De Armas, Luis E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029742*

NPI #1235329558 11373 W Flagler St Ste 212 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 220-7730 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital

De Armendi, Angel A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010024120* NPI #1316190358 5190 NW 167th St Ste 109 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 384-6450 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish*  De La Calle, Gilda, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010001756* NPI #1174622682 10775 SW 56th St Miami, FL 33165 (786) 360-4219 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gilda Maria De La Calle Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

1435 W 49th PI Ste 400B Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-5730 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gilda Maria De La Calle Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

730 SE 8th St Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 204-3231 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gilda Maria De La Calle Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Del Pino, Virgilio, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010001982* NPI #1477666477 351 NW Le Jeune Rd Ste 105 Miami, FL 33126 (786) 235-1031 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 10:00AM-3:00PM W 1:00PM-5:00PM F 10:00AM-3:00PM

Medical Group: Virgilio Del Pino Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Delgado, Carlos L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027850* NPI #1922065218 139 NE 15th St Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-1213 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gutleber Medical Group

# Delgado, Maria I, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

*Provider #00010028873* NPI #1689672867 12700 SW 122nd Ave Ste 105 Miami, FL 33186 (786) 206-8521 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-7:00PM

#### Delgado-Alvarado, Francisco M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00010002161 NPI #1922064443 8260 W Flagler St Ste 1J Miami, FL 33144 (305) 223-2464 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 2:00PM-6:00PM TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 2:00PM-6:00PM TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 2:00PM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-2:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Delvasto-Perdomo, Ariadna M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

*Provider #00010026983* NPI #1417484387 20801 NW 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33169 (305) 653-1770 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

## Diaz, Rolando E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029011* NPI #1336179985

14024 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (786) 536-5256 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-6:00PM

# Florida - Miami-Dade

4131 SW 6th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 290-4001 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-6:00PM

5590 W 20th Ave Ste 100 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 560-5446 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:30AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://PRIMECAREFC.NET

9037 Biscayne Blvd Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 402-4821 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Prime Care Health Partners

Dominguez, Ricardo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020330* NPI #1619943990 777 E 25th St Ste 303 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-7412 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates

Duque, Jaime, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029093* NPI #1457463689 10401 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 222-2000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Duque, Juan M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019657* NPI #1124105846 11760 SW 40th St Ste 112 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-6969 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 8:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-7:00PM TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-12:30PM Medical Group: Kendall Family Medical Center

# Echarri, Roberto, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019907*

NPI #1932153608 2000 SW 27th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33145 (786) 621-9333 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Roberto Echarri Md Hospital Affiliations: Select Specialty Hospital - Miami, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

# Echegoyen, Nadia, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010023501* NPI #1104294958 1621 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (786) 422-6525 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Access Med Grp Of Wchester

Echegoyen, Nadia, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010023718* NPI #1104294958 321 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 476-3333 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Edmond, Jean, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010023102* NPI #1972917771 11645 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr Estrin, Lili, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040017760* NPI #1497764419 400 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 400 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-4051 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Lili Estrin Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

400 W 41st St Ste 400 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-4051 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Lili Estrin Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

# Fernandez Barreras, Miguel O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

*Provider #00010029172* NPI #1164453767 1251 NW 36th St Ste A Miami, FL 33142 (305) 929-6150 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1401 E 4th Ave Ste 104 Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 888-9000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# <sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Fernandez, Inti, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020025* NPI #1659461101 9804 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 222-9154 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Judith Valencia Md Pa

Fernandez, Manuel F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010024560* NPI #1265402051 295 Park Blvd Miami, FL 33126 (305) 261-7979 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM

#### Fernandez, Marta R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010029555*

NPI #1780666750 3300 W 84th St Unit 16 Hialeah, FL 33018 (305) 456-9267 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial

Regional Hospital Fernandez-Novales, Jorge, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

*Provider #00010022706* NPI #1033564554 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 503 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 444-1244 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU 8:00AM-5:00PM Fernandez-Yera, Gil, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010002456 NPI #1780770321 3971 SW 8th St Ste 201 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-6950 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-W 3:00PM-9:00PM TH 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gil Fernandezyera Md

#### Ferrer-Suarez, Pedro, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027032* NPI #1851987671

1738 W 49th St Ste 10 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 698-8432 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Centers Of Medical Excellence

1738 W 49th St Ste 7-12 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 698-8432 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Centers Of Medical Excellence

6401 NW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33147 (305) 960-7668 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Centers Of Medical Excellence

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Fonseca Milian, Juan, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028915* NPI #1336860774 6850 W 12th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (786) 272-9172 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Penate Medical Center

Fonseca, Guillermo A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010028941

NPI #1972700714 5757 NW 151st St Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 353-2058 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM

Fox, Jonathan, DO<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020363* NPI #1417913187 10860 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-1300 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-1:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:00PM Primary Care Providers

Francois Chavre, Benjamin, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028330* NPI #1306241286 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 203 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 948-9595 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Medical Consultants Of Florida

Fuentes, Mario, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020840* NPI #1659798668 2455 SW 27th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 285-8818 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

363 S Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

6801 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 835-0413 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

690 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 646-1062 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 8300 W Flagler St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 553-0270 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Fundora Gonzalez, Ivan G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00010027851 NPI #1568036010 363 S Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (855) 226-6633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

6801 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 835-0413 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Garcia, Domingo, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010002924* NPI #1225115397 100 NE 38th St Ste 3 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-1675 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

100 NE 38th St Ste 5 Miami, FL 33137 (684) 687-4646 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

10528 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 552-1201 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

11880 Bird Rd Ste 101 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

3550 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

3601 Federal Hwy Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

5040 NW 7th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 438-2348 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

7801 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33138 (786) 235-7020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

#### Garcia, Jorge L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029732* NPI #1023219763

4751 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (786) 206-6601 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

#### Garcia, Lazaro F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider* #00010027875

NPI #1740729136 2645 SW 37th Ave Ste 504 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 425-9455 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Yill Health

Garcia, Lazaro M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010023577* NPI #1598792707 3626 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 643-4343 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Salus Health Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

# Garcia, Lilian D, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider* #00010026747

NPI #1437101318 291 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33135 (305) 858-1828 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

7000 W 12th Ave Ste 21-22 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 362-9560 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital

7101 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 455-3200 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Garcia, Maria V, MD, F *Provider #00010028986* NPI #1760765762 15700 NW 67th Ave Ste 201 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 297-8242 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 203 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 948-9595 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Medical Consultants Of Florida

Garcia, Rene J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010071008* NPI #1316986995 10260 SW 56th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 596-1433 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Rene J Garcia, Md, Pa

Garrido, Lazaro J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028453* NPI #1821496068 9750 SW 24th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 265-4441 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

#### Gomez Padron, Maria V, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010026409*

NPI #1841795747 10980 SW 184th St Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers Gomez Vizcarra, Jorge M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

#### Provider #00010027058

NPI #1366911471 14900 W Dixie Hwy North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 995-0539 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Sunsouth Health Centers South Florida

1901 NW 17th Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 925-0009 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Sunsouth Health Centers South Florida

Gomez, Dania, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010029078* NPI #1972981876 1648 NE 163rd St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 949-2000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Gongora Veliz, Misael L SR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00010026392 NPI #1013568484 11348 Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33157 (305) 253-1660 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group 291 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33135 (305) 858-1828 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

664 E 25th St Ste 101 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 835-7625 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Gonzalez Marey, Odalys, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010027840* NPI #1306242805 25 NW 57th Ave Miami, FL 33126 (305) 728-4823 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

6400 SW 8th St West Miami, FL 33144 (786) 531-4702 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Gonzalez Pupo, Ernesto O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

*Provider #00040025720* NPI #1568069672 18900 SW 106th Ave Ste 112 Miami, FL 33157 (786) 796-2255 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

6850 W 12th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (786) 272-9172 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM

Gonzalez, Edgar, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027276* NPI #1801132121 7400 SW 50th Ter Ste 203 Miami, FL 33155 (786) 534-8131 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Miami Medical Group 8100 W Flagler St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33144

(786) 798-8280 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Miami Medical Group

Gonzalez, Jose A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010017941* NPI #1184697732 1340 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 556-7245 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:30AM-5:00PM Gonzalez, Julio C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010025298* NPI #1588762082 701 NW 57th Ave Ste 150 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 260-2680 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Optum Of Red Road Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Gonzalez, Misael, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019862* NPI #1922017813 2945 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (786) 577-5470 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

# Gonzalez-Abreu, Francisco, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00010019876 NPI #1225190432 7171 Coral Way Ste 505 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 547-1444 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Gordon, Antonio M JR, MD, M *Provider #00040018389* NPI #1396745782 4410 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Guerra, Rene, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040022604* NPI #1780785394 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Guerrero, Julian N, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020607* NPI #1326244542 10404 W Flagler St Ste 15 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 558-8509 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Emmanuel Medical Center Llc

Haber, Jose F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029026* NPI #1750514964 2682 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (305) 551-6066 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Carlos E Torrents

Hache, Maria J, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010022340* NPI #1114257797 9370 SW 72nd St Ste A-150B Miami, FL 33173 (305) 455-7437 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Hasbun, Rene M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010026990* NPI #1780617233 7371 SW 24th St Miami, FL 33155 (786) 360-4051 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Unlimited Care Medical Center Hernandez, Aleida M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010019976* NPI #1619940772 11389 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (786) 886-3400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-8:00PM Medical Group: Zion Health Care

1470 NW 107th Ave Ste F Sweetwater, FL 33172 (305) 594-8666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Zion Health Care

2100 W 76th St Fl 5 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 536-9719 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Zion Health Care

# Hernandez, Iliana, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010029715* NPI #1649371766 1235 N Krome Ave

Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 224-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Medizon Medical Group Hernandez, Josefina J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F Provider #00010019903 NPI #1760433429 8480 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 264-1131 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Martinez & Hernandez Md Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Westchester General Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Hernandez, Yamile, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010027826* NPI #1265839781 18900 SW 106th Ave Ste 112 Miami, FL 33157 (786) 796-2255 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM

6850 W 12th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (786) 272-9172 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Herrera Gonzalez, Onedo R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010024207* NPI #1932567567 12600 SW 120th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 506-1930 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

3448 NW 79th St Miami, FL 33147 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

4410 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (954) 942-2247 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

4410 W 16th Ave Ste 32 Hialeah, FL 33012 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

4410 W 16th Ave Ste 67 Hialeah, FL 33012 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English*  Hoyes, John S, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010002482* NPI #1013971746 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 306 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 933-4747 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole* Hours: M-TU 9:30AM-4:30PM W 10:30AM-2:30PM TH 9:30AM-2:30PM F 10:30AM-2:30PM Medical Group: Aventura Medical Assoc

Huguet, Rosa M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010022197* NPI #1306824552 6741 SW 24th St Ste 38 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 262-5476 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Iglesias, Rogelio, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027502* NPI #1619913878 12540 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 705-6840 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Medical Group: Palazzo Health Care Clinic Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Westchester General Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Jaquez-Gutierrez, Marisela C, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F

Provider #00010023791 1671 W 37th St Ste 4 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 728-4880 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Community Health & Wellness Ctr Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

7237 Coral Way Miami, FL 33155 (305) 269-6783 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Community Health & Wellness Ctr Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

759 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 541-5245 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Community Health & Wellness Ctr Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Jimenez Rojas, Damaysi, MD<sup>8</sup>, F Provider #00010025723 NPI #1891254827 1221 71st St Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 538-8835 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 710 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 538-8835 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Kramer, David, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027486* NPI #1235153537 870 Fisherman St Opa Locka, FL 33054 (305) 668-2519 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Kramer Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Lafourcade Prada, Zaddy, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

#### Provider #00010025863

NPI #1104374842 5961 NW 173rd Dr Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 556-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Lakhani, Habeeb A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019875* NPI #1801966692 7604 NW 186th St Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 362-8182 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Habeeb Lakhani Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar

Lam, Manuel M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

*Provider #00010025296* NPI #1801239439 10980 SW 184th St Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Lara, Miriam M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010019910* NPI #1124124854 2100 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 362-3969 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miriam M Lara Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Leblanc-Nunez, Aurelia B, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F

Provider #00010026283 NPI #1477049153 1901 NW 17th Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 925-0009 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Sunsouth Health Centers South Florida

Ledo-Sanchez, Gustavo G, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019915* NPI #1063460756 2387 W 68th St Ste 201 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-8486 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm

Springs Campus

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Leon, Ramon, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027052* NPI #1073694337 7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 210 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 302-6060 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Peridot Medical Group

Lezama, Noel E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020375* NPI #1275693137 4445 W 16th Ave Ste 501 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-8687 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Carevantage Medical Holdings Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Lezama, Noel E, MD<sup>8,21</sup>, M Provider #00010023540 NPI #1275693137 4505 W Flagler St Ste 202 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 826-4307 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 10:00AM-3:30PM W 10:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:30AM-5:00PM F 10:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:30PM Medical Group: Hialeah Medical Associates Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

#### Llanes, Barbara I, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010027865* NPI #1669812061 28610 SW 157th Ave

Medical Centers

Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas

Lopez Gonzalez, Anabel, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010027758* 

1 Glen Royal Pkwy Miami, FL 33125 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

Lopez, Olga E, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, F *Provider #00010019904* NPI #1871521765 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 403 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 643-6447 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 9:30AM-3:30PM Medical Group: Lopez Medical Practice

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Mariscal, Liuska, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010023080* NPI #1083769384 12991 SW 112th St Miami, FL 33186 (786) 703-8174 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: L Mariscal Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Marquez-Medina, Julian, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

Provider #00010006859 NPI #1184675647 2140 W 68th St Ste 401A Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 826-3163 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Julian M Marquez Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Martin, Jose R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029228* NPI #1770522963 3119 Coral Way Unit 3121A Miami, FL 33145 (786) 360-3213 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Royal Health Centers

Martinez, Adolfo R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00010012816 NPI #1508817438 8480 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 264-1131 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Martinez & Hernandez Md Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Westchester General Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital Martinez, Cindy, MD<sup>8</sup>, F Provider #00010028026 NPI #1700947009 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 407 Miami, FL 33126 (786) 803-8499 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Cindy L Martinez Martinez, Ilsys, MD<sup>8</sup>, F Provider #00010027743 NPI #1912503582 7200 NW 7th St Ste 202 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 266-2929

(305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers

Martinez, Ricardo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010029092 NPI #1285674382 18623 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 238-9111 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Martin-Montero, Juana M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F Provider #00010027797 NPI #1396032389 14788 SW 56th St Miami, FL 33185 (786) 272-9170 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Penate Medical Center 18900 SW 106th Ave Ste 112 Miami, FL 33157 (786) 796-2255 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Penate Medical Center 6850 W 12th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (786) 272-9172 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Penate Medical Center

8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 112 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 596-7432 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Penate Medical Center 923 NW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33125 (786) 550-7100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Penate Medical Center 995 N Miami Beach Blvd North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (786) 550-4400 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Penate Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

## Mascaro, Guari, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029142* NPI #1265485213 7821 SW 24th St Ste 120 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 261-2236 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Guari Mascaro Pa

Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

#### Matamoros, Ernesto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010014688*

NPI #1639121577 10146 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 553-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

#### Matamoros, Ernesto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010022514

NPI #1639121577 10661 N Kendall Dr Ste 112 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-6224 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 1:00PM-8:00PM W 9:00AM-8:00PM TH 1:00PM-7:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Felcas Health Center

# Miranda, Ubaldo A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027618* NPI #1366916231 1200 NW 78th Ave Ste 105 Doral, FL 33126 (786) 203-8002 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus

Mir-Remedios, Ariel J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010022737* NPI #1285096669 2455 SW 27th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 285-8818 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

311 NE 8th St Ste 101 Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 339-9283 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

363 S Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

3825 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 851-6908 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

# Florida - Miami-Dade

5190 NW 167th St Ste 109 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 384-6450 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

6801 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 835-0413 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

690 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 646-1062 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

815 NW 57th Ave Ste 150 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 262-1732 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

8300 W Flagler St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 553-0270 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Mir-Remedios, Ariel J, MD <sup>8</sup> , M
Provider #00010028414
NPI #1285096669
9600 SW 8th St Ste 25
Miami, FL 33174
(786) 542-6933
Provider Language(s): English,
Spanish
Staff Language(s): Spanish
Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM
Web Address:
HTTP://WWW.CAMEDICALCEN
TER.COM
Mitrani-Sevy, Salomon, MD <sup>8</sup> , M
Provider #00010020331
NPI #1639124563
9829 SW 40th St
Miami, FL 33165
(305) 551-6666
Provider Language(s): English,
Spanish
Staff Language(s): Spanish
Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM
SA 8:00AM-1:00PM
Medical Group: Premier Care
Associates
Hospital Affiliations: Steward
Hialeah Hospital, Lch Palm
Springs Campus
Montova Lecter MD <sup>8</sup> M

Montoya, Lester, MD°, M *Provider #00010028985* NPI #1003569377 10130 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 11379 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

Mora, Elba, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010019994* NPI #1710922133 1840 W 49th St Ste 516 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 556-1998 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Elba Mora, Md

Mustelier, Maria A, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, F *Provider #00010019974* NPI #1679526354 888 NE 126th St Ste 101 North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 899-1406 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gilbert Leung Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward

North Shore Medical Center

Nikfarjam, Akbar, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010025283* NPI #1649651274 7200 NW 7th St Ste 150 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English, Farsi, Persian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers 7200 NW 7th St Ste 202 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English, Farsi, Persian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers

Nualart, Maria T, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010027979* NPI #1306887922 737 E 10th St Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 888-7378 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ez Medical Center

Nualart, Maria T, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010029619* NPI #1306887922 14771 SW 184th St Miami, FL 33187 (786) 250-5451 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.DMFAMILYCARE .COM Medical Group: Dm Family Care

Nunez, Miguel A JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010002499* NPI #1467633933 3850 Bird Rd Ste 601 Miami, FL 33146 (305) 442-0633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Orozco Perez, Barbara C, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

#### Provider #00010028192

NPI #1457322315 860 NW 42nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33127 (305) 946-1523 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Univida Medical Center

Orta-Iglesias, Alberto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010026410* NPI #1386167575 434 SW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33130 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers

# Osorio, Merlin, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029012*

NPI #1154596146 1778 W Flagler St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33135 (305) 317-6091 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Springs Medical Network Otero, Anisia M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010026561* NPI #1811313190 20001 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (305) 406-2069 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Access Med Grp Of Perrine

Padro, Rolando B, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019827* NPI #1174638027 15439 SW 137th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (305) 259-5570 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: C R Medical Group

Palmerola, Jorge J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027485* NPI #1821321472 870 Fisherman St Opa Locka, FL 33054 (305) 688-2519 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Kramer Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Palmerola, Jorge J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027488* NPI #1821321472 14024 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (786) 153-9090 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Regenerative Medical Partners Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Palomino, Mario, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020133* NPI #1043229164 3805 W 20th Ave Ste 105 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 557-2277 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Access Med Grp Of Hialeah Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital

Palomino, Mario, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010023665* NPI #1043229164 321 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 476-3333 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Access Med Grp Of Opa Locka Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital

Palomino, Mario, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010023671* NPI #1043229164 743 NE 167th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 957-0017 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Access Medical Group Of Nmb Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital **Pancorbo, Dario, MD<sup>8</sup>, M** *Provider #00040002955* 

Provider #00040002955 NPI #1811972235 8000 SW 117th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 279-0152 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Pascual, Estilita, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010019981* NPI #1205935178 1470 NW 107th Ave Ste F Sweetwater, FL 33172 (305) 594-8666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Zion Health Care Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus 2100 W 76th St Fl 5 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 536-9719 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Zion Health Care Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus

Paya, Reinaldo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029094* NPI #1780638304 440 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-5000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MCCIGROUP.CO M

Pena, Jose M JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010025666* NPI #1437264686 10 NW 42nd Ave Ste 300 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 774-0742 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Private Medical Ctr

Perez De La Cruz, Reynaldo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010022889* NPI #1164977633 7500 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-9686 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Perez Gonzalez, Rafael, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010025975* NPI #1215283908 10821 NW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33167 (305) 381-0193 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Nimel Medical Center

Perez Rodriguez, Idayli, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010027446* NPI #1174040497 363 S Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Perez, Amanda, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010025466* NPI #1477762839 11825 SW 26th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Perez, Arturo J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027862* NPI #1558516765 25 NW 57th Ave Miami, FL 33126 (305) 728-4823 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Univida Medical Center

# Perez, Arturo J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

*Provider #00010028078* NPI #1558516765 875 E 41st St Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 600-7560 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Erick Unlimited Ii

# Perez, Arturo J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00010028085 NPI #1558516765 7000 W 12th Ave Ste 4 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 587-2812 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Av Life And Health Insurance

Perez, Jorge L, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00010001688 NPI #1770520074 3600 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 444-4520 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jorge L Perez Do Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital 4990 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-8723 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Manuel Perezespinosa Md Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital. Steward

Palmetto General Hospital Perez, Martha R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010001673* NPI #1992783914 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

## Florida - Miami-Dade

13805 SW 264th St Homestead, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

6350 Sunset Dr Miami, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

Perez, Vandely, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010019883* NPI #1003848268 1435 NE 8th St Ste 43 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 253-1660 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

5378 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 820-4101 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

8530 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 455-6804 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Perez, Viviana, MD<sup>8</sup>, F Provider #00010023857 NPI #1881645802 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 26 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 822-8883 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM SA 7:00AM-12:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.VIVIANAPEREZ MD.COM Medical Group: Viviana Perez Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus 8300 SW 8th St Ste 105 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 822-8883 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Viviana Perez Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus Perez-Vila, Jose, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010020327 NPI #1598822181 1435 W 49th PI Ste 502 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-8791 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward

Palmetto General Hospital, Lch

Palm Springs Campus

7171 SW 24th St Ste 219 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 264-7498 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital **Pineda-Velez, Armando, MD**<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00010023184 NPI #1609826247 920 SW 82nd Ave Ste B Miami, FL 33144 (305) 826-5887 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Best Medical Center

#### Pinelo Vazquez, Guillermo A, MD, F *Provider #00010026987* NPI #1780119727 4410 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (855) 226-6633

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

4410 W 16th Ave Ste 32 Hialeah, FL 33012 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 67 Hialeah, FL 33012 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

Pinelo Vazquez, Guillermo A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00010026987 NPI #1780119727 3448 NW 79th St Miami, FL 33147 (855) 226-6633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

# Pinelo Vazquez, Guillermo A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

*Provider #00010026987* NPI #1780119727 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Puentes, Javier, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010027514 NPI #1679946982 5341 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (786) 542-1882 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 7:00AM-9:00PM SA 7:00AM-2:00PM Web Address: HTTP://VENAVERTEMEDICALC ENTER.COM/ Medical Group: Venaverte Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Quintana, Maria L, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010024322* NPI #1871509547 9101 SW 24th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 260-7506 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Optum Of Westchester Quintana, Raciel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00010022705 NPI #1700291010 8300 W Flagler St Ste 112 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 460-0045 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group 8755 SW 24th St Unit A Miami, FL 33165 (305) 475-9999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Rapado Viera, Ivan, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027864* NPI #1295026243 10980 SW 184th St Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers

28610 SW 157th Ave Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers 900 W 49th St Ste 101

Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:30PM

Rasco, Hector C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028024* NPI #1386873412 3146 SW 22nd St FI 2 Miami, FL 33145 (786) 953-8874 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Florida - Miami-Dade

7490 SW 23rd St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33155 (786) 953-8221 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-3:00PM

Rente, Sonia I, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010020002* NPI #1063400364 9600 SW 8th St Ste 37 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 553-4024 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 4:00PM-10:00PM TU-F 10:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Sonia Rente Md Pa

Rey, Jose, MD<sup>4,8,21</sup>, M *Provider #00010019990* NPI #1194749515 1435 W 49th PI Ste 503 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 559-8333 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Comprehensive Med Access Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

# Rey, Jose, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028451* NPI #1194749515 8000 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33138 (305) 787-3267 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

# Reyes-Gavilan, Julio C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010022252

NPI #1487827242 2240 NW 87th Ave Doral, FL 33172 (786) 655-0095 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: SA 8:00AM-3:30PM Medical Group: Paradigm Medical Center

#### Reytor, Francisco A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010025689

NPI #1295714376 4800 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 264-5154 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Francisco Reytor Md

## Rico, Isabel, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010009999* NPI #1245333145 970 SW 82nd Ave Miami, FL 33144 (305) 263-1075 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Isabel Rico Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Larkin Community Hospital

# Rivera Cordero, Roberto O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

*Provider #00010027281* NPI #1457924003 1 Glen Royal Pkwy Miami, FL 33125 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

3855 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33013 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

4201 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

4410 W 16th Ave Ste 32 Hialeah, FL 33012 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

5190 NW 167th St Ste 109 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 384-6450 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Rodriguez Ubinas, Fanny L, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010029144* NPI #1851466031 13926 SW 47th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 340-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Rodriguez, Fidel L, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020599* NPI #1225435530 4125 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 424-3120 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Citrus Hlth Network /prof Fee

#### Rodriguez, Hector A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010023789* NPI #1871608513 2400 NW 54th St Miami, FL 33142 (305) 633-9090 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M 3:00PM-5:00PM TU-TH 10:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Acevedo Medical Care Group

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Rodriguez, Hector S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019906* NPI #1336172162 4011 W Flagler St Ste 204 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 774-1234 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:30PM SA 10:00AM-6:00PM

Rodriguez, Hector S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010021607* NPI #1336172162

4201 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-0210 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

Rodriguez, Katia, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010025521* NPI #1184267239 215 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 557-8444 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.BESTVALUEHEA LTHCARE.COM Medical Group: Best Value Healthcare 2150 W 76th St Ste 110 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 821-9791 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.BESTVALUEHEA LTHCARE.COM Medical Group: Best Value Healthcare

Rodriguez, Ramon A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010021731* NPI #1760630891 18590 NW 67th Ave Ste 101 Hialeah, FL 33015 (786) 454-9850 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Rodriguez, Raul, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029779* NPI #1831347707 15225 NW 77th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 230-4821 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Univida Medical Center

Rodriguez, Rosendo E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010023117* NPI #1578688784 12600 SW 120th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 506-1930 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

# Florida - Miami-Dade

13768 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 851-6906 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

2455 SW 27th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 285-8818 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

363 S Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

5190 NW 167th St Ste 109 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 384-6450 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

6801 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 835-0413 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

690 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 646-1062 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

8300 W Flagler St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 553-0270 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Rodriguez-Avila, Ulises L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00010023824 NPI #1588191449 321 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 476-3333 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Access Med Grp Of Opa Locka

Rodriguez-Avila, Ulises L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

*Provider #00010023863* NPI #1588191449 1621 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (786) 422-6525 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Rodriguez-Martell, Jorge A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

Provider #00010003826 NPI #1982871562 9210 SW 72nd St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-6202 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: P Albite & R Fernandez Md Rodriguez-Villanueva, Noel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027694* 

NPI #1790768059 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Romero, Manuel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029059* NPI #1679573604 5450 SW 8th St Ste 202 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 967-8381 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Staff Language(s): Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:30PM

Rosales, Julio C, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M *Provider #00010002572* NPI #1366467458 11880 SW 40th St Ste 120 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 225-7330 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 10:00AM-2:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Rotter, Alejandro H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019849* NPI #1467406223 10450 NW 33rd St Unit 208 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 477-7760 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Ruiz, Heliodoro, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027233* NPI #1831529932 4218 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers

Ruiz, Jose L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019971* NPI #1285631408 11140 SW 88th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-1006 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Better Living Medical

Ruiz, Jose L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010025134* NPI #1285631408 11285 SW 211th St Ste 304 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 971-6883 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-3:00PM F 8:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Jose Luis Ruiz Md Pa

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Saad De La Torre, Amado, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010023217* NPI #1477826824 7101 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (786) 388-9696 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Salina, Juan J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027827* NPI #1104836287 4212 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 821-5525 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Alca Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Larkin Community Hospital

Sanchez, Leoncio G, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010082003* NPI #1194713917 155 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-4413 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Sanchez, Yamirka, MD, F *Provider #00010025165* NPI #1346741618 1840 W 49th St Ste 105 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 362-4382 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

5378 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 362-4382 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Sanchez-Milian, Jorge, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020332* NPI #1114940459 1435 W 49th PI Ste 700 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 512-8505 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Santander, Jorge L, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010003723* NPI #1467499285 4080 SW 84th Ave Ste D Miami, FL 33155 (305) 223-1140 *Provider Language(s): English, French, German, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jorge Santander Md Pa

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Santos, Vladimir, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010025494* NPI #1750522298 3146 SW 22nd St Fl 2 Miami, FL 33145 (786) 953-8874 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Acn Physicians Group

7490 SW 23rd St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33155 (786) 953-8221 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Acn Physicians Group

Sastre, Ramon F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029598* NPI #1518910918 12890 Biscayne Blvd North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 899-1779 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Clinicare Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Coral Springs, Westchester General Hospital

7145 Abbott Ave Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 861-6044 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Clinicare Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Coral Springs, Westchester General Hospital

Sepe, Maurizio, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010018854* NPI #1134215932 1009 NW 5th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-4083 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Spanish Staff Language(s): French, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Serrano Falcon, Yulkania, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F

Provider #00010028007 NPI #1760138549 4201 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-0210 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

Silva Barrero, Yunior, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010024551* NPI #1821400730 12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 100 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Solis, Ana J, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010002611* NPI #1568495851 9995 SW 72nd St Ste 202 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 289-0759 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU-TH 10:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ana J Solis Md

Suarez, Omar D, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020385* NPI #1962450999 4125 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 825-0300 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Citrus HIth Network /prof Fee

#### Suarez, William, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028207* NPI #1780636605 3746 W 12th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (786) 600-7560 *Provider Language(s): English*, *Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Erick Unlimited li

875 E 41st St Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 600-7560 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Erick Unlimited li Sueiro, Martin J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010022953* NPI #1699213777 11200 W Flagler St Ste 101-107 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 370-3838 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

9861 E Fern St Miami, FL 33157 (786) 713-0083 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Taha, Ahmad A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010000480* NPI #1396797312 8410 W Flagler St Ste 203B Miami, FL 33144 (305) 554-5066 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 8:00AM-2:00PM TU 3:00PM-8:00PM W 8:00AM-4:00PM TH-SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Torrents, Carlos E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010070001* NPI #1699858183 2682 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (305) 551-6066 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-1:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

. . .

Torres Alfonso, Eneida, MD <sup>8</sup> , F
Provider #00010025593
NPI #1982133138
8755 SW 24th St Unit A
Miami, FL 33165
(305) 475-9999
Provider Language(s): English,
Spanish
Staff Language(s): Spanish
Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM
Medical Group: Interamerican
Medical Center Group
Travieso, Jorge, MD <sup>4,8</sup> , M
Provider #00010002100
NPI #1144398157
2369 W 52nd St
Hialeah, FL 33016
(305) 825-0587
Provider Language(s): English,
Spanish
Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM
F 8:00AM-1:30PM
Medical Group: Dr Jorge
Travieso Md
Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm
Springs Campus
Urroz, Ramon A, MD <sup>4,8</sup> , M
Provider #00010023131
NPI #1528076734
12600 SW 120th St Ste 101
Miami, FL 33186
(305) 506-1930

(305) 506-1930 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

13768 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 851-6906 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 2455 SW 27th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 285-8818 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 363 S Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (855) 226-6633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health 5190 NW 167th St Ste 109 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 384-6450 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 6801 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 835-0413 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 690 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 646-1062 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Florida - Miami-Dade

8300 W Flagler St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 553-0270 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Vaca, Carlos E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040000235* NPI #1154437028 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 251-3991 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos E Vaca Md Pa

8260 W Flagler St Ste 2H Miami, FL 33144 (305) 229-0551 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-1:00PM

Valencia, Judith, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010008762* NPI #1649478389 17366 S Dixie Hwy Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 222-9154 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Judith Valencia Md Pa

9804 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 222-9154 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-7:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Judith Valencia Md Pa

Vargas, Mauricio S, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017854* NPI #1811002090 10 NW 42nd Ave Ste 300 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 774-0742 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Private Medical Ctr

Vazquez, Amarilis Y, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010029184* NPI #1154347664 3233 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-0660 *Provider Language(s): English*, *Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Vazquez-Rosabal, Daimis, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

*Provider #00010029073* NPI #1124422522 3099 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 644-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Verdecia Gonzalez, Graciela, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010028014* NPI #1336815976 5378 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 810-4101 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Villa, Enrique, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010028311* NPI #1710240718 12485 SW 137th Ave Ste 112 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 964-5003 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Villa, Enrique, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029717* NPI #1710240718 2266 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 537-9490 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Medicus Health Group Inc Villanueva, Justo H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020035* NPI #1972768273 4201 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-0210 *Provider Language(s): English*, *Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Villar, Jose J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010025150* NPI #1346353257 12996 W Dixie Hwy North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 592-5214 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

9605 W Flagler St Ste 400 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 559-0278 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Yapor, Araceli, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010002676* NPI #1255497301 7975 NW 154th St Ste 270 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 698-6030 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Araceli Yapor Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Yero, Naomi, DO<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010026588* NPI #1487130761 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:30PM

Zalis, Brian A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027776* NPI #1174500441 15105 NW 77th Ave FI 1 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 455-2737 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital Pembroke

#### **Geriatric Medicine**

Abreu, Juan C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040025856 NPI #1043269863 1550 W 84th St Ste 31 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 901-1101 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: La Capital Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Palms West Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Alfonso, Teresa B, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040017786* NPI #1326072448 1695 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (305) 207-4443 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Westchester General Hospital, Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Larkin Community Hospital

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Kindred Hosp So Fl Coral Gables, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Westchester General Hospital

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Alfonso, Teresa B, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040023422* NPI #1326072448 7480 Fairway Dr Ste 108 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 820-6211 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: El Encanto Medical Centers Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Kindred Hosp So Fl Coral Gables, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

Coradin, David A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026880* NPI #1386091767 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 302 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-4008 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital Pembroke

Del Valle, Felipe A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040019656* NPI #1174508717 1533 Sunset Dr Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33143 (305) 668-9678 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Preventimed 87

Diaz, Maria, DO<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040017699* NPI #1851383913 4308 Alton Rd Ste 880 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 604-2888 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

9415 NE 6th Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 756-7899 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Aesthetics Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Garcia, Rosa, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, F *Provider #00040017725* NPI #1912994047 9220 SW 72nd St Ste 104 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 274-1054 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hershman, Kenneth D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025790* NPI #1144219270 13400 SW 120th St Ste 300A Miami, FL 33186 (305) 221-7235 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Kury Perez, Elizabeth M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>,

Kury Perez, Elizabeth M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F

Provider #00040017734 NPI #1316187917 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Liu, Lai-Yuan, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017783* NPI #1346375540 1321 NW 14th St Ste 203 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 326-3335 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English, Spanish* Hours: TU 7:00AM-11:30AM W 12:00PM-4:00PM TH 1:00PM-4:00PM F 7:00AM-11:30AM Liu, Lai-Yuan, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026491* NPI #1346375540 11701 Mills Dr Miami, FL 33183 (305) 270-2700 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Lopez, Rossana, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, F

Provider #00040017683 NPI #1326159385 600 E 25th St Ste A Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 836-1696 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 11:30AM-7:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.DRROSSANALO PEZ.COM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

651 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 836-1696 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Lupu, Cornel J, MD, M *Provider #00040017715* NPI #1235168139 4300 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2665 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Romanian, Spanish* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4302 Alton Rd Ste 440 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2103 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Romanian, Spanish* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4302 Alton Rd Ste 600 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2665 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Romanian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4304 Alton Rd Fl 1 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2430 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Romanian, Spanish* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Maggio, Dominic C, MD<sup>4</sup>, M *Provider #00040018301* NPI #1336199710 1321 NW 14th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 324-0220 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Palacios, Daliz L, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010023519* NPI #1891037677 10281 Sunset Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 596-5656 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Best Value Healthcare 215 W 49th St

Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 557-8444 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Best Value Healthcare

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Perez, Gerardo C, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00010019916 NPI #1396732038 16320 NW 59th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 558-1444 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-TU 8:00AM-5:00PM W 1:00PM-5:00PM TH-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Jwh Miami Lakes li, Inc. Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

Reyes Fernandez, Bernardo J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

Provider #00040026220 NPI #1093912172 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 302 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-4008 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Delray Medical Center, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System

Velazquez, Luis A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00040021969 NPI #1942267737 8600 SW 92nd St Ste 109 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 598-4499 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Veras, Luis S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023867* NPI #1215013560 1355 NW 7th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33125 (786) 321-8555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Medicus Medical Group

3901 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 444-7779 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Medicus Medical Group

Yaskin, Inna, DO<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026825* NPI #1316965353 1500 San Remo Ave Ste 150 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (786) 527-9110 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# **Internal Medicine**

Abbasi, Nuzhat A, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040002142* NPI #1184655466 16401 NW 2nd Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 947-7196 *Provider Language(s): English, Urdu Staff Language(s): Bengali* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

North Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Abbassi, Tony, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017724* NPI #1679589188 198 NW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 325-9433 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

760 NW 62nd St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 392-0380 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Tony Abbassi Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Abella, Manuel E JR, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040021122* NPI #1023095403 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 414 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 221-6161 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ABELLAHEART. COM Medical Group: Manuel E Abella Md

Abreu, Edel, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027848* 6875 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 819-6666 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Edel Abreu Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Abreu, Juan C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040025856 NPI #1043269863 1550 W 84th St Ste 31 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 901-1101 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: La Capital Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Palms West Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Acosta, Jorge L, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010008536* NPI #1013960772 938B SW 82nd Ave Miami, FL 33144 (305) 267-0074 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Lch Palm

Springs Campus

Acosta, Nilda R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010020091* NPI #1689617920 11312A Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33157 (305) 253-1660 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group 11348 Quail Roost Dr

Miami, FL 33157 (305) 253-1660 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group 1443 NE 8th St

Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 246-3864 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

2141 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 242-5336 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

# Florida - Miami-Dade

8300 W Flagler St Ste 110 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 460-0045 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

8300 W Flagler St Ste 112115 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 460-0045 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican

Medical Center Group

Addula, Mounika, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040025852* NPI #1013569185 1190 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

401 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 535-7200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Agostinelli, Cristina, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040018448* NPI #1720254113 15105 NW 77th Ave FI 1 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 455-2737 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Hospital Affiliations: Broward

Health Medical Center Aguiar, Luis O, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00040019005 NPI #1912937012 2150 W 76th St Ste 110 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 821-9791 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M 7:00AM-5:00PM TU 7:30AM-5:00PM W-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Best Value Healthcare Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Ahing, Ayanna, DO<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026612* NPI #1750643383 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 302 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-4008 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Albite, Pedro, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040070291* NPI #1295726651 9210 SW 72nd St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-6202 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: P Albite & R Fernandez Md

Alcover, Ingrid A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026192* NPI #1114978285 13926 SW 47th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 340-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

Alfonso, Teresa B, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040017786* NPI #1326072448 1695 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (305) 207-4443 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Westchester General Hospital, Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Larkin Community Hospital 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Kindred Hosp So Fl Coral Gables, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Westchester General Hospital

Alfonso, Teresa B, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F Provider #00040023422 NPI #1326072448 7480 Fairway Dr Ste 108 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 820-6211 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: El Encanto Medical Centers Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

Almaguer, Raul, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040021123* NPI #1134192131 3181 Coral Way FI 5 Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 858-3494 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M 9:30AM-5:00PM TU-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mas Medical

Group

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Almeida, Mario, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040002836* NPI #1972569341 7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 605 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 669-3360 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mario A Almeida Suarez Md

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Almendares, Derek, DO<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025663* NPI #1144885526 1380 N Krome Ave Ste 105 Florida City, FL 33034 (305) 882-7747 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Inpatient Healthcare Group

#### Alonso, Guillermo N, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025197* NPI #1336120708

12700 SW 128th St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 278-7579 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Ultimate Medical Center & Spa Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Kindred Hosp So Fl Coral Gables Amofah, Saint A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040003085* NPI #1700808656 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

Andreu, Alejandro J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040024345* NPI #1215095872 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 300 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 244-2700 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lifetime Medical Associates Of Aventura Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

# Andux Gonzalez, Carmen Z, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F

Provider #00040019184 NPI #1962665174 6601 SW 62nd Ave South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 466-6900 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Andux, Luis A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040020583* NPI #1447283668 12600 SW 120th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 506-1930 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Steward

Coral Gables Hospital 13768 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 851-6906 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

2455 SW 27th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 285-8818 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward

Coral Gables Hospital 363 S Homestead Blvd

Homestead, FL 33030 (855) 226-6633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

3825 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 851-6908 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

5190 NW 167th St Ste 109 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 384-6450 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital 6801 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 835-0413 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

8300 W Flagler St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 553-0270 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Antunez, Efrain, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040021203* NPI #1326382169 1 Glen Royal Pkwy Miami, FL 33125 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

363 S Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

3825 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 851-6908 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:30AM-2:00PM

4410 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

6801 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 8300 W Flagler St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 553-0270 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Cano Health

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Arana, Julian F, MD<sup>4</sup>, M *Provider #00040017763* NPI #1558442368 2695 S Le Jeune Rd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33134 (305) 446-0330 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Fenix Medical Partners

3700 W 12th Ave Ste 202 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 929-0246 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-4:00PM F 8:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Fenix Medical Partners

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Aranda, Frank J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017860* NPI #1588649099 9589 NW 41st St Doral, FL 33178 (305) 629-9914 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Archer, Harry, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020379* NPI #1407906076 100 NE 38th St Ste 3 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-1675 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

3601 Federal Hwy Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

7801 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33138 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital 7835 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33138 (786) 235-2070 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

#### Armas, Ana, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

Provider #00040025736 NPI #1629639679 1225 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 532-8355 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): French, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Alma Medical Group Inc

3185 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 859-7719 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): French, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Alma Medical Group Inc

Armas, Francisco J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040024423* NPI #1154843431 3185 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 859-7719

*Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Alma Medical Group Inc

# Florida - Miami-Dade

9260 Hammocks Blvd Ste 201 Miami, FL 33196 (786) 292-2329 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Alma Medical Group Inc

Armas, Joel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025672* NPI #1700112208 7480 Fairway Dr Ste 108 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 820-6211 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: El Encanto Medical Centers

Arostegui, Ivan A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020377* NPI #1972680031 10528 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 552-1201 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

11880 Bird Rd Ste 101 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM

5040 NW 7th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Arroyave Smilovitz, Leibe A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026282* NPI #1447819735 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 300 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 244-2700 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lifetime Medical

Athwal-Johal, Surjit K, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

Associates Of Aventura

Provider #00040026299 NPI #1679586044 5490 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-2250 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Doctors Health Grp Of South Fla Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health North, Broward Health Coral Springs, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital

615 SW 57th Ave Miami, FL 33144 (305) 262-1037 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Doctors Health Grp Of South Fla Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Northwest Hospital, Broward Health Coral Springs, Broward Health North Avalos Pena, Anneyd M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F

Provider #00040026737 NPI #1962863266 2500 NW 79th Ave Ste 265 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 504-4626 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Peridot Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Ayala, Ruben J, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M *Provider #00040019470* NPI #1326012303 14283 SW 42nd St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 226-1001 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Babaev, Ortal, DO<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026717* NPI #1467074153 836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Baca, Jose F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040019941* NPI #1558308783 777 E 25th St Ste 509 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-7557 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Bahrami, Michael M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026623* NPI #1568470417 2390 NE 186th St Miami, FL 33180 (305) 760-8400 *Provider Language(s): English, Persian Staff Language(s): Creole, Farsi, Mon, Russian, Spanish, Urdu* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Barcenas, Jorge M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040003654* NPI #1790797074 14687 SW 104th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 383-3372 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Jorge M Barcenas Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Barnes-Espanol, Ricardo R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010023651* NPI #1760575815 10528 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 552-1201 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

12603 NE 7th Ave North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

5040 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

# Barrau, Carmel J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00040018356

NPI #1023077138 1190 NW 95th St Ste 406 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 836-6221 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Cardiology Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center Barrial-Farinas, Rafael A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

#### Provider #00040001333 NPI #1649234147 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 104 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 860-8210 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 12:00PM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-1:00PM W 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Lerner & Barrial Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Barroso, Juan, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040082087* NPI #1699863118 1435 W 49th PI Ste 603 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 556-1699 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* 

Hours: M 7:00AM-4:00PM TU-TH 7:30AM-4:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital Beato, Jorge R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017663* NPI #1427017797 5524 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 448-9370 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 11:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jorge R Beato Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital Hoa

Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Bengoa, Melissa, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040024985* NPI #1528509734 925 NE 30th Ter Ste 210 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 248-9488 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Milton Bengoa Md

#### Bengoa, Milton R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040001073* NPI #1033166806 925 NE 30th Ter Ste 210 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 248-9488 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Milton Bengoa Md

Benitez, Wilfrido A, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M Provider #00010019919 NPI #1629026695 686 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 824-8582 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-2:00PM W 2:00PM-6:00PM TH 9:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Florida **Physicians Group** Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital Benson, David, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M Provider #00040026355 NPI #1831516236 9000 SW 137th Ave Ste 115

Miami, FL 33186 (305) 387-1981 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Primenet Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Memorial Hospital West, Hca Florida University Hospital Bermudez, Lidia R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F Provider #00010027838 NPI #1730250663 7376 NW 35th Ter Ste 104 Miami, FL 33122 (305) 805-6903 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Bermudez Medical Center

Bianchi, Ausberto A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026583* NPI #1881786671 10401 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 222-2000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Birnbaum, Vivian S, MD<sup>2,4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040014609* NPI #1275820383 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 4302 Alton Rd Ste 750 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2793 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Russian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://MSMC.COM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Blanco, Antonio E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040010336* NPI #1336231562 11440 N Kendall Dr Ste 308 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 264-5000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Coral Reef Medical Group 30334 Old Dixie Hwv

Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 264-5000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

8356 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 264-5000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Coral Reef Medical Group

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Blyden, Gershwin T, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M Provider #00040018363 NPI #1851344014 8335 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33138 (305) 757-0113 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 8:00AM-4:00PM TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gershwin T Blyden Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center. Pht Jackson North Medical Center. Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Bolufer, Fernando A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

Provider #00040018734 NPI #1598784779 15495 Eagle Nest Ln Ste 100 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 556-0021 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ambert Medical Care Ctr Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Hospital West Memorial

Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar

Bombino, Aesthor E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00040017776 NPI #1740241652 10651 N Kendall Dr Ste 207 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 275-7373 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M 7:00AM-7:30PM TU 7:00AM-5:00PM W 7:00AM-7:30PM TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 7:00AM-7:30PM SA 7:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Aesthor E Bombino Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

3762 W 12th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 275-7373 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M 7:00AM-2:00PM TU 7:00AM-6:00PM W 1:00PM-7:30PM TH 7:00AM-7:30PM F 7:00AM-11:30PM SA 7:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Aesthor E Bombino Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Braver, Beth R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040078107* NPI #1225032105 20950 NE 27th Ct Ste 200 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-0663 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

Braver, Howard, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017774* NPI #1184672123 20950 NE 27th Ct Ste 200 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-0663 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

Breton, Cristian F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040019065* NPI #1881683647 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 210 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 670-4424 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Preventimed

Brijbag, Bernhard L, DO<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040001713* NPI #1548228802 5000 University Dr Ste 1100 Miami, FL 33146 (305) 663-0088 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Bernhard L Brijbag Do

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Broceta Martinez, Abelardo, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M Provider #00040026926 NPI #1417586546 11648 Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33157 (786) 701-9135 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 1671 W 37th St Ste 3 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 728-4880 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 7237 Coral Way Miami, FL 33155 (305) 269-6783

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

759 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 541-5245 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Brown, David S, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00040017925 NPI #1407821218 2627 NE 203rd St Ste 109 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 682-8700 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Italian, Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-2:00PM W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-2:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: David Brown And Associates Pa Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Bui, Luong M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040023266 NPI #1093819641 401 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 535-7200 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Buigas, Rosanna, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider* #00040001409 NPI #1952398216 7265 SW 93rd Ave Ste 202 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 412-0222 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Rosana Buigas Md Pa Caballero, Orlando G, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00040001518 NPI #1417944117 333 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 408

Miami Beach, FL 33140 (786) 497-0690 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Orlando G.caballero Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Cabeza Romero, Carmen, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040024436* 

NPI #1427101534 5803 NW 151st St Ste 101 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 696-8802 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU-TH 10:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos F Vallejo Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Cabrera Hernandez, Claudia, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040025730* NPI #1285196782

14261 SW 120th St Ste 112 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 378-1302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

# Cabrera, Israel E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040021063*

NPI #1528009271 2695 S Le Jeune Rd Ste 200 Miami, FL 33134 (305) 510-0471 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Cabrera Medical Svcs, Premier Care Associates

## Caceres, Juan, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

*Provider #00010026801* NPI #1609993195 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 100 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Caceres, Luis R III, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017722* NPI #1528053063 9290 SW 72nd St Ste 103 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 271-8383 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-4:30PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Luis R Caceres Do Pa

# Calafell, Yesim E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider* #00040023306

NPI #1073701090 14261 SW 120th St Ste 112 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 378-1302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

# Calandriello, Alexandra, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040023570* NPI #1164756748

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste G Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3485 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Calle Medina, Jorge J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040021838* NPI #1598026569 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Holy Cross Hospital, Broward Health Imperial Point

Calvo, Manuela, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040023602* NPI #1659536753 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1960 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave # 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Calzada, Tania, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040024853* NPI #1356578041 8000 NW 7th St Ste 102 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 400-8005 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Keter Medical Center And Spa

#### Canada, Fernando, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026495*

NPI #1154331403 1200 SW 1st St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 324-2000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Cancio, Juan N, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040021708* NPI #1366463796 777 E 25th St Ste 510 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 691-7044 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Juan M Cancio Md Pa Candelario Rodriguez, Carlo, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026910* NPI #1699170456 1200 NW 78th Ave Ste 105 Doral, FL 33126 (786) 803-8002 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-SA 8:00AM-6:30PM

#### Carballo, Pedro P, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040004485*

NPI #1194720078 8260 W Flagler St Ste 2A Miami, FL 33144 (786) 275-9755 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 7:00AM-3:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.DRCARBALLO.C OM Medical Group: Pedro P Carballo Md

# Cardoso, Ramon, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040019403*

NPI #1598715294 9951 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 552-5350 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Cardoso, Teresa, MD<sup>3,8,9</sup>, F *Provider #00040024870* NPI #1568440956 1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: TU-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Carmenate, Aliuska, MD<sup>8,21</sup>, F *Provider #00040021987* NPI #1770883027 4770 Biscayne Blvd Ste 1450 Miami, FL 33137 (786) 333-4410 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Ac Medical Associates I

Carmenate, Eliades J, MD<sup>8,21</sup>, M *Provider #00040025207* NPI #1346510179 4770 Biscayne Blvd Ste 1450 Miami, FL 33137 (786) 333-4410 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Ac Medical Associates I Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Caro, Pedro R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010022438* NPI #1487618096 5850 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 263-9590 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Centers Of Medical Excellence Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

Carrasco, Erik, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025484* NPI #1073762043 1550 W 84th St Ste 64 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 548-8497 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Carrasquillo, Olveen, MD<sup>1</sup>, M *Provider #00040023495* NPI #1205922275 1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6692 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

#### 1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Carre, George, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040020863* NPI #1851361364 19503 NW 57th Ave Ste A Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (305) 621-8080 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM

Carreras, Ivan, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040020075* NPI #1528298312 45 W 17th St Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 884-8891 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 7:30AM-6:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital

Carrillo, Pedro L JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026091* NPI #1396731303 221 SW 42nd Ave FI 2 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 541-1606 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pedro L Carrillo Md

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 512 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 824-1117 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pedro L Carrillo Md

Carrillo, Ramon, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040018347* NPI #1548224116 2974 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 631-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Optum Of Little Havana Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Casadesus, Damian, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026370* NPI #1366679052 401 S Le Jeune Rd Ste 300 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 872-0008 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gables Medical

Case-Diaz, Cheryl L, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F Provider #00040002067 NPI #1184615874 3470 NW 82nd Ave Ste 118 Doral, FL 33122 (305) 398-1991 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 7:30AM-5:00PM TU 7:30AM-7:00PM W 7:30AM-4:00PM TH 7:30AM-7:00PM F 7:30AM-4:00PM SA 8:30AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Wayne H Case Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital Miramar

Castaneda, Nelson A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023269* NPI #1881958908 4692 NW 183rd St Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (786) 625-7774 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou Castillo, Ramon M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040018473* NPI #1144230400 415 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 364-3404 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Optum Of Hialeah Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Castilloux, Jennifer, DO<sup>1,3,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040023271* NPI #1063873883 401 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 535-7200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Centurion, Jose J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017057* NPI #1376532655 4625 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 665-8422 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: SU-SA 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Centurion & Quintana Assoc, South Florida Phys Grp Hospital Affiliations: Steward

North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Centurion, Jose J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00250007796* NPI #1376532655 9526 NE 2nd Ave Ste 102 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 751-0007 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Centurion & Quintana Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Cepero, Rodolfo J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040019600* NPI #1023087921 6201 SW 70th St Ste 103 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 668-6155 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 510

South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 668-6155 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Cespedes, Edgardo M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040021080* NPI #1356304455 11160 SW 88th St Ste 111 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-2325 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Edgardo M Cespedes Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Chagani, Laila F, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026846* NPI #1225026586 18373 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 625-9088 *Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati, Hindi, Urdu* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital Pembroke

486 Fisherman St Opa Locka, FL 33054 (305) 688-5456 *Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati, Hindi, Urdu* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital Pembroke

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Chen, Gordon L, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023284* NPI #1912108317 401 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 535-7200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Chi, Joseph I, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040070960* NPI #1760493464 1210 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33147 (305) 691-1820 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Joseph Chi Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

Chinea, Ignacio C, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026946* NPI #1306171749 61 Grand Canal Dr Ste 202 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 563-2189 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Univida Medical Center

Choy, Peter V, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040022524* NPI #1164412177 7029 SW 61st Ave South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 456-8391 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Cobiella, Jose A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040020258* NPI #1023228988 950 N Krome Ave Ste 203 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 242-0911 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates

Cohen, Jane, MD<sup>4,8,21</sup>, F Provider #00040018373 NPI #1417953514 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 405 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 692-6100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PGSFL.NET Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

4300 Alton Rd Ste 810 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-5925 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PGSFL.NET Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South Fl Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Coleman, Gregory R, MD<sup>1</sup>, M *Provider #00040023772* NPI #1811925761 1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3300 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

Columbie, Arsenio, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040024634* NPI #1306824966 52 E 5th St Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 882-0502 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Miriam Casanova Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Concepcion-Perez, Livasky, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040022776* NPI #1427318880 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 302 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-4008 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida

Aventura Hospital

Connolly, Hugh J, MD<sup>3,4,8,9</sup>, M Provider #00040001216 NPI #1104926898 9000 SW 152nd St Ste 107 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-3434 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): French, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-W 1:00PM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

9000 SW 152nd St Ste 109 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-3434 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community Contreras, Francisco A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026578* NPI #1033166947 18623 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 238-9111 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Contreras, Jose J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040020249* NPI #1578555249 1380 N Krome Ave Florida City, FL 33034 (305) 882-7747 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Inpatient Healthcare Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital

13903 NW 67th Ave Ste 440 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 882-7747 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Inpatient Healthcare Group Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Coradin, David A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026880* NPI #1386091767 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 302 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-4008 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital Pembroke

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Cordero, Alejandro A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017733* NPI #1083695613 8500 SW 92nd St Ste 102 Miami, FL 33156 (786) 235-3700 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aa Cordero Md Pa

Coronel-Couto, Gloria M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F

Provider #00040023372 NPI #1447213335 800 SW 108th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 348-3627 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida International University Board O Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

Correa, Daneel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025706* NPI #1053587436 1757 SW 22nd Ter Coral Gables, FL 33145 (786) 442-1040 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

401 Coral Way Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 649-8100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

7101 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 649-8100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Cortes, Anais B, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, F *Provider #00040020250* NPI #1750338364 1380 N Krome Ave Florida City, FL 33034 (305) 882-7747 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Inpatient Healthcare Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus

13903 NW 67th Ave Ste 440 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 882-7747 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Cortinas, Maria, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040025811* NPI #1477685873 18430 S Dixie Hwy Ste 101 Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 253-0040 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Medical Consultants Of Florida Cottone, Claudia, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026351* NPI #1417433228 401 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 535-7200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

# Crespo, Rafael, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00040016584

NPI #1104866235 456 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33130 (305) 854-7968 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-5:00PM F 9:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Rafael Crespo Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Cruz, Francisco A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040017777 NPI #1386629681 13500 N Kendall Dr Ste 271 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 380-0940 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M 10:00AM-1:30PM TU-TH 11:30AM-5:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Cruz, Juan A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040022234* NPI #1639166044 20001 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (305) 406-2069 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Access Med Grp Of Perrine

Cruz, Juan A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00040022272 NPI #1639166044 321 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 476-3333 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Access Med Grp Of Opa Locka

Cubas, Doris A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026924* NPI #1417511338 800 SW 108th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 348-3627 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Cuello, Jorge L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040018289 NPI #1003855511 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 487-3334 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Jorge L Cuello Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Cuello-Fuentes, Richard, MD<sup>4,8,21</sup>, M Provider #00040026375 NPI #1073563425 1225 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 385-5582 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Alma Medical Group Inc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 3185 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 859-7719

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Alma Medical Group Inc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 9260 Hammocks Blvd Ste 201 Miami, FL 33196 (786) 292-2329 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Alma Medical Group Inc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics **Cuervo, Janelle L, DO**<sup>3,4,8</sup>, F

Provider #00040024291 NPI #1033640420 1150 NW 14th St FI 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Community Health Deliver Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1150 NW 14th St Ste 410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7570 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7570 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6692 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

De Jongh, Luis F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026492* NPI #1407823925 3233 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-0660 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### De La Cruz, Alejandro E<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00040016761 NPI #1245521186 13214 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 590-8286 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Alejandro E De La Cruz Md Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

De La Torre, Enrique S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040026329

NPI #1306054515 1119 SW 1st St Miami, FL 33130 (305) 642-1040 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Solera Health Systems

De La Vega, Dagoberto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040024286 NPI #1114979671 11093 NW 138th St Unit 112 Hialeah, FL 33018 (786) 870-1212 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

Defas, June, MD<sup>8</sup>, F Provider #00040026505 NPI #1205897162 11701 Mills Dr Miami, FL 33183 (305) 270-2700 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Del Rio, Ivan, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040026534 NPI #1881775609 8608 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33155 (305) 551-3200 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CONVIVACAREC ENTERS.COM

Del Valle, Felipe A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M Provider #00040019656 NPI #1174508717 1533 Sunset Dr Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33143 (305) 668-9678 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Medical Group: Preventimed

Deschamps, Gabriel M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, Μ

Provider #00040023302 NPI #1538157409 6161 Sunset Dr Ste C South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 447-4923 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gabriel M

Deschamps Diaz Valdes, Jorge, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider* #00040025959 NPI #1891116471 13550 SW 88th St Ste 280 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 266-2929 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

1400 NE Miami Gardens Dr North Miami Beach, FL 33179 (800) 808-1212 Provider Language(s): English Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible.<sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.<sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider.<sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

9526 NE 2nd Ave Ste 101 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 610-3957 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

Diaz Valdes, Jorge, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026285* NPI #1891116471 777 E 25th St Ste 101 Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 914-9052 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Familiar Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

9380 SW 150th St Ste 260 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 953-5695 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Familiar Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

Diaz, Ariel, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026536* NPI #1598758369 8608 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33155 (305) 551-3200 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Diaz, Jorge L, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040018343* NPI #1346279809 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 401 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 821-6112 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Spanish Staff Language(s): French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates

Diaz, Jose L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025064* NPI #1124211636 1 Glen Royal Pkwy Miami, FL 33125 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Diaz, Maria, DO<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040017699* NPI #1851383913 4308 Alton Rd Ste 880 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 604-2888 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

9415 NE 6th Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 756-7899 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Aesthetics Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Diaz, Pedro O, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M Provider #00040017732 NPI #1578532800 2387 W 68th St Ste 503 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 558-0720 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pedro O Diaz Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

815 NW 57th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 261-0555 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: F 8:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Pedro O Diaz Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital Hea

Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Diaz, Yvonne M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

Provider #00040003246 NPI #1720024185 1150 NW 14th St FI 4 Miami, FL 33136 (304) 243-4900 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital Diaz-Rivera, Esteban J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040018044* NPI #1932156999 777 E 25th St Ste 206 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 835-7502 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Esteban J Diazrivera Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus

Diaz-Secades, Luis A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040002124* NPI #1104877588 11880 SW 40th St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-0211 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Diaz-Secades, Luis A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040026481

NPI #1104877588 2190 NW 2nd St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 876-6463 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mind Liberty Center Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Dominguez, Oscar J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040021236* NPI #1134203599 8332 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33155 (305) 390-2729 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 7:30AM-4:00PM F 7:30AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Miami Medical Center

Dominguez, Renato, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023396* NPI #1851408538 5520 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 642-4444 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Real Family Medical Center

# Dopazo Alonso, Marcos V, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

*Provider #00040026902* NPI #1669978508 11272 SW 137th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 424-1584 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

Drost, Martin, MD<sup>4,8,21</sup>, M Provider #00040018371 NPI #1235135351 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 405 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 674-5925 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PGSFL.NET Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Dumenigo, Rodolfo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040017859 NPI #1003865213 551 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 534-0076 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIBEACHME DICALGROUP.COM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai

7500 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-9686 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIBEACHME DICALGROUP.COM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Medical Center Of Florida

### Florida - Miami-Dade

9611 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33165 (305) 534-2634 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIBEACHME DICALGROUP.COM Medical Group: Miami Beach Medical Group: Miami Beach Medical Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Duque, Juan M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019657* NPI #1124105846 11760 SW 40th St Ste 112 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-6969 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 8:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-7:00PM TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-12:30PM Medical Group: Kendall Family Medical Center

Echarri, Roberto, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019907* NPI #1932153608 2000 SW 27th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33145 (786) 621-9333 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Roberto Echarri Md Hospital Affiliations: Select Specialty Hospital - Miami, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Esnard, Jose A SR, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017932* NPI #1801085865 8530 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 455-6804 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Espaillat, Ivan, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00890002291*

NPI #1104817584 12002 SW 128th Ct Ste 204 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 234-8264 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Ivan Espaillat Md

Estrin, Lili, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040017760* NPI #1497764419 400 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 400 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-4051 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Lili Estrin Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 400 W 41st St Ste 400 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-4051 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Lili Estrin Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Feanny, Elias A, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M Provider #00040018370 NPI #1003869918 9275 SW 152nd St Ste 101 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 253-8869 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-W 8:30AM-5:00PM TH 7:30AM-5:00PM F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.DOCTORFEANN Y.COM Medical Group: Physician Management Partners

# Fernandez Felipe, Radames I, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

Provider #00040018455 NPI #1720229107 4888 NW 183rd St Ste 101 Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish*  Fernandez Pacheco, Francisco J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026223* NPI #1265993232 10725 NW 58th St Ste C-7 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 629-9644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists

21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 302 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-4008 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Fernandez, Antonio, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040018353* NPI #1255383832 4302 Alton Rd Ste 900 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 403-4003 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Five Star Medical Center Corp

Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026604* NPI #1598087520 777 E 25th St Ste 509 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 420-5016 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Heriberto Fernandez Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

### Fernandez, Juan M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025547* NPI #1992803308 2322 NW 28th St Miami, FL 33142 (305) 633-3667 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-7:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Juan Miguel Fernandez Md Pa

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 103 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 633-3667 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-1:00PM

# Fernandez, Noel De Jesus, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

Provider #00040019024 NPI #1972656247 1975 W 76th St Hialeah, FL 33014 (786) 703-1536 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Noel De Jesus Fernandez Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus

# Fernandez, Richard L, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

# Provider #00040070443

NPI #1235110057 9210 SW 72nd St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-6202 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:00PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: P Albite & R Fernandez Md

# Fernandez-Llanio, Regina, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

Provider #00040025894 NPI #1821130196 4306 Alton Rd FI 3 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-3300 Provider Language(s): English, French, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Ferrante, Maria D, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026006* NPI #1629632633 2801 NE 213th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-7333 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Fields, Steven M, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040021347* NPI #1295725307 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 311 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-2888 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Preventimed

Figueredo, Romel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025612* NPI #1811980543 4980 W 10th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

#### Fleites, Jorge, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023854* NPI #1508899709 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 314 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-6422 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 7:30AM-4:30PM F 7:30AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Jf Primary Care Md Pa

Formoso, Leopoldo J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040026338 NPI #1356395933 235 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 541-9921 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Managed Care Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 9195 SW 72nd St Ste 110 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 554-7200 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Managed Care Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Forrest, Roy C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider* #00040025102 NPI #1790863587 5901 SW 74th St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-8691 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.WESTMEDGRO UP.COM Medical Group: South Dade **Primary Care** Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

North Medical Center, Hca

Florida Aventura Hospital

Provider #00040026502 NPI #1477819357 5801 Miami Lakes Dr Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 821-9115 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 5801 Miami Lakes Dr E Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 821-9115 Provider Language(s): English Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Fox, Jeffrey, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M Provider #00040018360 NPI #1447216536 606 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33130 (305) 545-9292 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W 7:30AM-3:30PM TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-2:00PM SA 8:00AM-11:00AM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FOXMEDICALCE NTER.COM Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Forte, Betty, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F

Franco, Manuel A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider* #00040021672 NPI #1396763595 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 100 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 534-0076 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 151 NW 11th St Ste F102 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4877 *Provider Language(s): English,* Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 551 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 534-0076 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 7500 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-9686 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 9611 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33165 (305) 534-0076 Provider Language(s): English,

Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Franco, Rigoberto, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040016749* NPI #1215927819 9710 E Indigo St Ste 303 Miami, FL 33157 (305) 255-3703 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Frontela, Odalys, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040004551* NPI #1639102700 801 W 48th St Ste A Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 698-7172 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Odalys Frontela Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

Furman, Neil F, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00040024831 NPI #1154308450 16991 NE 20th Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 651-6891 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://SOFFERHEALTH.COM Medical Group: Soffer Heart Institute Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center. Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Galvez, Roger D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00040022274 NPI #1881685931 9193 Sunset Dr Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-5558 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group, Sunset Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Gangeri, Natassja, DO<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040019449* NPI #1336540699 6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

Garces, Juan M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M Provider #00040023046 NPI #1619973807 6600 Cow Pen Rd Ste 100 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 346-5644 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 8:00AM-4:00PM W 7:00AM-4:00PM TH 8:00AM-4:00PM F 7:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Medical Centers Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Garcia Acosta, Noel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026291* NPI #1457884868 401 S Le Jeune Rd Ste 300 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 872-0008 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gables Medical

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Garcia, Berenice A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040025708* NPI #1508220385 401 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 535-7200 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Garcia, Efrain, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023786* NPI #1447239496 8000 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33138 (305) 759-4778 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CARERESOURC E.ORG Medical Group: Project Access Foundation Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Garcia, Grettel, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040024863* NPI #1902337512 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste F Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3485 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste G Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Garcia, Jose A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025785* NPI #1952394942 7101 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (786) 388-9696 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Garcia, Jose L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026622* NPI #1487768701 12905 SW 42nd St Ste 103

Miami, FL 33175 (305) 912-8603 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Tu Salud Medical Services Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

900 Park Centre Blvd Ste 400A Miami, FL 33169 (305) 912-8603 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital Garcia, Mireya, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040004875* NPI #1497949424 8352 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 262-8282 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 1:30PM-6:00PM F 12:30PM-6:00PM Medical Group: Mireya Garcia Md

Garcia, Rosa, MD<sup>3,4,8,9</sup>, F *Provider #00040017725* NPI #1912994047 9220 SW 72nd St Ste 104 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 274-1054 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Garcia, Sergio, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023865* NPI #1548462740 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 314 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-6422 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Sg Primary Care Md

Garcia-Davalos, Jennifer, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040025718* NPI #1790244770 1190 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Garcia-Herran, Manuel A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040022140* 

NPI #1962504795 1850 NE 163rd St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 882-9323 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Web Address: HTTP://ONEHEALTHMEDICAL. COM Medical Group: Solera Health Systems

Garcia-Rivera, Maria T, MD, F Provider #00040016997 NPI #1548384472 7600 SW 57th Ave South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 667-6111 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish

7600 SW 57th Ave Ste 102A South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 223-9311 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish

Gascon, Jose A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017508* NPI #1922218841 10725 NW 58th St Ste C-7 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 629-9644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Geada, Luis G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040000797* NPI #1649236837 3821 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (305) 226-0817 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 12:00PM-7:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Ginarte, Nilda M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040020713* NPI #1316113798 8785 SW 165th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33193 (786) 828-7171 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates

Girala, Ricardo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010023871* NPI #1417910282 1355 NW 7th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33125 (786) 321-8555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Medicus Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

3661 S Miami Ave Ste 510 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 860-1030 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Medicus Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

3901 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 444-7779 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Medicus Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Golbraykh, Yevgeniya, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010001032* NPI #1073686515 17100 Collins Ave Ste 216 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (305) 945-9595 *Provider Language(s): English, Russian Staff Language(s): Russian* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Yevgeniya Golbraykh Md

Gomez, Julio, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025678* NPI #1700861341 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

701 NW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 913-0808 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Gomez, Rene J, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040070090* NPI #1457390486 8950 SW 74th Ct Ste 1404 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-8165 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Rene J Gomez Gonzalez Dominguez, Yasser,

Gonzalez Dominguez, Yasser, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

Provider #00040024294 NPI #1316471725 10990 Biscayne Blvd Unit 19 Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-3710 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc 2504 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33137 (786) 598-4560 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

4302 Alton Rd Ste 600 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2665 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

4302 Alton Rd Ste 750B Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2793 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc 6050 W 20th Ave FI 3

Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Gonzalez Zequeira, Argentina, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026937* NPI #1073856241 10326 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 587-2408 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Celen Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

4777 W Flagler St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 587-2408 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Celen Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

7930 NW 36th St Ste 215 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 587-2408 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Celen Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Gonzalez, Amarilis, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026513* NPI #1396773289 1648 NE 163rd St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 949-2000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Gonzalez, Angela, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040001955* NPI #1700887346 13550 SW 88th St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 387-0020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Angela Gonzalez Md

### Gonzalez, Felix J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040022710* NPI #1700874625 11379 SW 40th St

Miami, FL 33165 (305) 270-0606 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Larkin

Community Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 4410 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (855) 226-6633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 111 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 826-0002 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Gonzalez, Janelis, MD<sup>3</sup>, F *Provider #00040025616* NPI #1255835229 1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Community Health Deliver Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Community Health Deliver Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 5A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Community Health Deliver

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 5C Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Community Health Deliver

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Gonzalez, Jesus M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040010917* NPI #1821016205 111 NW 1st St Ste 110 Miami, FL 33128 (786) 466-7200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Gonzalez, Joel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider* #00040021727 NPI #1902136617 50 NW 15th St Ste 101 Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 377-3629 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: GMARINELLO@BEAUTIFULMI NDSHEALTHCARE.COM Medical Group: Centers Of Medical Excellence Gonzalez, Julio C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider* #00010025298 NPI #1588762082 701 NW 57th Ave Ste 150 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 260-2680 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 10:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Optum Of Red Road Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital Gonzalez, Manuel D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040021944 NPI #1356584361 10522 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33174 (786) 464-5120 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: St Jude Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward

Palmetto General Hospital

1127 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (786) 464-5120 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.VIDAMAXMC.CO Μ Medical Group: St Jude Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital 11300 NW 87th Ct Ste 141 Hialeah Gardens, FL 33018 (786) 464-5120 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: St Jude Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital 2141 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33125 (786) 464-5120 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://VIDAMAXMC.COM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Gonzalez, Manuel JR, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010021098* NPI #1780640607 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 662-7234 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Gonzalez, Maria A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026501* NPI #1265725238 11000 SW 211th St Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 254-1500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Gonzalez, Sheyla, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026626* NPI #1457989451 11045 SW 216th St Ste 10-13 Miami, FL 33170 (786) 429-1639 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Nel & Shey Medical Center And Research

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Gonzalez, Wilfredo, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00040016558 NPI #1518074558 9851 NW 58th St Unit 109 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 470-9002 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU 8:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Gordon, Antonio M JR, MD<sup>3</sup>, M Provider #00040018389 NPI #1396745782 4410 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012

(855) 226-6633 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital Gorin, Enrique G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025954* NPI #1518956572 1321 NW 14th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 325-0913 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: W 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jimenez Medical Center Inc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai

Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 206

Miami, FL 33180 (305) 933-2111 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Gracia, Deborah, DO<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040017840* NPI #1497720692 12603 NE 7th Ave North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

# Florida - Miami-Dade

3601 Federal Hwy Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

5040 NW 7th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

7801 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33138 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

Gray, Patrick A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040018456* NPI #1225075559 20215 NW 2nd Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

North Medical Center

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

### Green, Dollie F, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F Provider #00040024348

NPI #1295763175 7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 520 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 665-0881 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Carey Green Mdpa Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Greig, Elizabeth A, MD<sup>1</sup>, F *Provider #00040024007* NPI #1437476462 1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Grudsky, Felix, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040024637* NPI #1992149355 2801 NE 213th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-7333 *Provider Language(s): English, Russian* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

#### Guerra, Carlos M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026498* NPI #1093735268 3233 Palm Ave

Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-0660 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Conviva Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

#### Guerra, Rene, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider* #00040022604

NPI #1780785394 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Guia-Garcia, Julian, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025833* NPI #1558606392 6850 W 12th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (786) 272-9172 *Provider Language(s): English*, *Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Penate Medical Center

8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 112 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 596-7432

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Penate Medical Center Guimera-Revelo, Marieny, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

#### Provider #00040024778

NPI #1063773539 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Gutierrez, Michael, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026587* NPI #1588283352 3737 SW 8th St Ste B Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 575-1620 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Gutierrez, Robert, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00040016744 NPI #1922193895 8020 SW 24th St Miami, FL 33155 (305) 266-6644 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W 9:00AM-2:00PM TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Guzman, Felix E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023853* NPI #1942297841 12600 SW 120th St Ste 105 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 253-0233 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM E 9:00AM 12:00PM

F 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Felix E Guzman Md Pa

Guzman, Lilliam B, MD, F *Provider #00040003033* NPI #1053343772 1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1960 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida

Woodmont Hospital, University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Guzman-Suarez, Belisa, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider* #00040023257

NPI #1649530841 3632 NW 25th Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 900-5888 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM

Halperin, Scott B, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M Provider #00040080083

Provider #00040080083 NPI #1972546612 5355 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 821-5261 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Medical Offices Of Scott B Halperin Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar

Hanabergh, Enrique, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M Provider #00040026001 NPI #1821087156 1321 NW 14th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 325-0913 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://JIMENEZMEDICAL.CO Μ Medical Group: Jimenez Medical Center Inc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 206 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 933-2111 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jimenez Medical Center Inc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Harlamova, Oxana, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F Provider #00040026323 NPI #1740702448 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 781 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

#### Harris, Andrew S, DO<sup>4,8,21</sup>, M *Provider #00040017863* NPI #1154713626 323 Sunny Isles Blvd Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105

Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

6050 W 20th Ave Fl 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Hernandez De La Cruz, Annalie, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F

Provider #00040026851 NPI #1447870738 4302 Alton Rd Ste 750B Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2793 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Hernandez Lopez, Alian, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

*Provider #00040026921* NPI #1710333596 14221 SW 120th St Ste 129 Miami, FL 33186 (786) 292-9650 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-SA 9:00AM-5:00PM Hernandez Oquet, Rafael E, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023588* NPI #1346688231 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6692 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-E 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Hernandez, Humberto J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

Provider #00040023506 NPI #1689647869 900 W 49th St Ste 448 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-3111 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Hernandez, Oscar L III, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040026633

NPI #1285262121 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 302 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-4008 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Hernandez, Oscar L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025996* NPI #1477741502 6705 S Red Rd Ste 512 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 257-8041 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Dr O L Hernandez Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Provider #00040025790 NPI #1144219270 13400 SW 120th St Ste 300A Miami, FL 33186 (305) 221-7235 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Hershman, Kenneth D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Hiriart, Martin S<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040016752* NPI #1235155003 9950 SW 107th Ave Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-8779 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-4:30PM F 9:00AM-11:00AM

Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Huertas, Enrique J JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040019054* NPI #1780679860 1821 NW 7th St

1831 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 649-4117 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Enrique J Huertas Jr Md Pa, Imeca Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Hughes, Jessica A, DO<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040025474* NPI #1831561927 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 302 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-4008 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists

Iglesias, Ramon G, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040000274* NPI #1922032341 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 1010 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 403-4003 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:30AM-4:30PM F 9:30AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Ramon G Iglesias Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Iglesias, Rolando, MD<sup>4</sup>, M *Provider #00040018460* NPI #1730199092 2695 S Le Jeune Rd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33134 (305) 446-0330 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-4:00PM

Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Fenix Medical Partners

3700 W 12th Ave Ste 202 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 929-0249 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU 8:00AM-4:00PM F 8:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Fenix Medical Partners

Imson, Grace J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040012441* NPI #1154552180 2504 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33137 (786) 598-4560 *Provider Language(s): English, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Inwood, Kevin D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040024170* NPI #1205807609 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Jupiter Medical Center, Palm Beach Gardens Med Center

# Iribarren, Teresa C, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040022283*

NPI #1861439093 12955 SW 42nd St Ste 12 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 226-5106 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Preventimed

# Irizarry-Colon, Leilany, MD<sup>4,8,21</sup>, F

Provider #00040018355 NPI #1962408120 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 405 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 674-5925 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PGSFL.NET Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Iturralde, Alejandro, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025523* NPI #1023506938 20801 NW 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33169 (305) 653-1770 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Jacir, Alberto M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026102* NPI #1750551941 1200 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1240 NW 119th St Miami, FL 33167 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1272 NW 119th St Miami, FL 33167 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

18469 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

4580 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5521 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

5535 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 690 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

7900 NW 27th Ave Ste 150 Miami, FL 33147 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

9555 N Kendall Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 275-5072 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Jaime, Maria J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040023438* NPI #1285874636 833 N Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 245-3247 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Jelenszky, Lian, DO<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040025675* NPI #1144884552 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 405 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 674-5925 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South FI

4300 Alton Rd Ste 810 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-5925 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South Fl

Jimenez, Milton A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017770* NPI #1437148384 12002 SW 128th Ct Ste 204 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 234-3408 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Milton Jiminez Md Pa

Jonas, Ivan, MD<sup>3,8,21</sup>, M Provider #00040018352 NPI #1265438410 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 405 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 692-6100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PGSFL.NET Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

4300 Alton Rd Ste 810 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-5925 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PGSFL.NET Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Jorge, Julio, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040018361* NPI #1861441156 9560 SW 107th Ave Ste A104 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-1913 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM Jorrin Simon, Alejandro D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026402* 

NPI #1760629760 1060 SW 67th Ave Miami, FL 33144 (786) 353-2573 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ascencion Medical Center

Joseph, Michael, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023810* NPI #1033370127 20801 NW 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33169 (305) 653-1770 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Joseph, Shamfa C, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040024710* NPI #1033527098 100 NW 170th St Ste 410 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 654-6850 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

North Medical Center

1801 NE 123rd St Ste 410 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 654-6850 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center Joseph, Stuart K, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M Provider #00040018408 NPI #1356339212 9299 SW 152nd St Ste 104 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 233-5760 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Stuart K Joseph Md

Joseph, Tameka, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040023268* NPI #1174899629 2230 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33147 (305) 827-2977 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Kamali, Samira, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040025475* NPI #1891186268 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 302 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-4008 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Kaylin, Mark W, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040070399* NPI #1497851687 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Steward Florida Medical Center, Hca Florida Westside Hospital

# Kirchner, Catherine M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040070435*

NPI #1154439511 1048 Kane Concourse Ste 2R Bay Harbor Islands, FL 33154 (305) 865-8775 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Catherine Marie Kirchner Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Kirstein, Robert H, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040021590* NPI #1275561250 9195 SW 72nd St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 271-9065 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Muina And Associates Llc Kobrin, Steven, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026601* NPI #1033671151 2801 NE 213th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-7333 *Provider Language(s): English, Romanian, Russian* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Kremer, Benjamin, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026535* NPI #1477586691 8608 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33155 (305) 551-3200 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Kury Perez, Elizabeth M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F

Provider #00040017734 NPI #1316187917 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Kutner, Mark E, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040016739* NPI #1104875277 10095 N Kendall Dr Ste 102 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-5455 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Lacayo, Mariano S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026585* NPI #1164463691 975 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 819-6300 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Lampreabe, Jose G, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040013524* NPI #1750512943 4302 Alton Rd Ste 750B Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-6797 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Landa-Galindez, Amalia M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

Provider #00040016498 NPI #1194712042 11200 SW 8th St # 2693Ahc 2 693 Miami, FL 33199 (305) 348-0570 Provider Language(s): English Medical Group: Florida International University Board O Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

800 SW 108th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 348-3627 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTPS://HEALTH.FIU.EDU/IND EX.HTML Medical Group: Florida International University Board O Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 885 SW 109 Ave Suite 131 Miami, FL 33199 (305) 348-3627 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida International University Board O Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Leon, Janella, DO<sup>1,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026132* NPI #1316345887 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste G Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3485 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Leon, Patricia M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040025549* NPI #1720130222 14024 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (786) 153-9090 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Regenerative Medical Partners Leung, Gilbert W, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M *Provider* #00040001203 NPI #1528117314 16260 NE 13th Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 944-9388 Provider Language(s): Chinese, Creole, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Chinese, Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:45AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Gilbert Leung Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Memorial Regional Hospital

888 NE 126th St Ste 101 North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 899-1406 *Provider Language(s): Chinese,* Creole, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Cantonese, Chinese, Creole, Mandarin, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.LEUNGHEALTH. COM Medical Group: Gilbert Leung Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Memorial Regional Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Leung, Sheren S, DO<sup>3,4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040020809* NPI #1740525666 888 NE 126th St Ste 101 North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 899-1406 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gilbert Leung Md

Lezama, Noel E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010020375* NPI #1275693137 4445 W 16th Ave Ste 501 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-8687 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Carevantage Medical Holdings Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Lezama, Noel E, MD<sup>8,21</sup>, M Provider #00010023540 NPI #1275693137 4505 W Flagler St Ste 202 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 826-4307 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 10:00AM-3:30PM W 10:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:30AM-5:00PM F 10:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:30PM Medical Group: Hialeah Medical Associates Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Lima Lopez, Marcos, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023816* NPI #1629429808 1431 NE 162nd St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 949-0999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Liu, Lai-Yuan, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017783* NPI #1346375540 1321 NW 14th St Ste 203 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 326-3335 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English, Spanish* Hours: TU 7:00AM-11:30AM W 12:00PM-4:00PM TH 1:00PM-4:00PM F 7:00AM-11:30AM

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Liu, Lai-Yuan, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026491* NPI #1346375540 11701 Mills Dr Miami, FL 33183 (305) 270-2700 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Llanes, Hugo, MD, M *Provider #00040024959* NPI #1922097815 1303 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33174 (786) 688-4501 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Best Medical Center South Corp Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Llantada, Robert B, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017827* NPI #1487899720 3831 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 557-0092 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: South Florida Phys Grp Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital

4625 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 557-0092 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Phys Grp Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital

Llinas, Margarita R, MD<sup>3,4</sup>, F *Provider #00040010735* NPI #1083815179 1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5215 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Ward Attending Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1611 NW 12th Ave # 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 В Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3

Loman, Jeffrey A, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023572* NPI #1063478394 9195 SW 72nd St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 271-9065 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 7:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Muina And Associates Llc Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Lopez, Guillermo R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040016754* NPI #1518187590 9950 SW 107th Ave Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-8779 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-4:30PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Lopez, Reynaldo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025704* NPI #1215264536 14788 SW 56th St Miami, FL 33185 (305) 596-7432 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Penate Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Hialeah Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

18900 SW 106th Ave Ste 112 Miami, FL 33157 (786) 796-2255 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Penate Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 112 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 596-7432 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Penate Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center 923 NW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 596-7432 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Penate Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center Palm Springs Campus, Steward

995 N Miami Beach Blvd North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 596-7432 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Penate Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center. Steward Hialeah Hospital Lopez, Rossana, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, F Provider #00040017683 NPI #1326159385 600 E 25th St Ste A Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 836-1696 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 11:30AM-7:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.DRROSSANALO PEZ.COM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital 651 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 836-1696 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Lopez-Alvar, Alexander, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040026504 NPI #1295798882 11000 SW 211th St Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 254-1500 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Lopez-Andujar, Julio, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M Provider #00040026533 NPI #1104921568 975 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 819-6300 *Provider Language(s): English,* Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Lopez-Rossitch, Alejandro, MD<sup>3,8</sup>. M Provider #00040026861 NPI #1528282167 8785 SW 165th Ave Ste 105 Miami, FL 33193 (305) 614-1529 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Primary Care Physicians Of Miami

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Hialeah Hospital

Loredo, Jorge A, DO<sup>4,8,21</sup>, M *Provider #00040017706* NPI #1073567640 1312 SW 27th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33145 (786) 409-2407 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Internists Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Lugo-Arrendell, Luis, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040001408* NPI #1295841773 1840 W 49th St Ste 510 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 821-4555 *Provider Language(s): English*, *Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Luis H Lugoarrendell Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Lupu, Cornel J, MD<sup>3</sup>, M *Provider #00040017715* NPI #1235168139 4300 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2665 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Romanian, Spanish* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 4302 Alton Rd Ste 440 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2103 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Romanian, Spanish* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4302 Alton Rd Ste 600 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2665 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Romanian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4304 Alton Rd Fl 1 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2430 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Romanian, Spanish* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Machado-Nunez, Allen, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025664* NPI #1235690215 1490 W 49th PI Ste 309 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 846-9333 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Trust Care Medical Center Provider #00040025999 NPI #1235690215 1313 NW 36th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33142 (305) 407-8764 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Onyx Medical Group

Machado-Nunez, Allen, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

MacWilliams, Grisel E, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, F Provider #00040070231 NPI #1053396549 810 E 39th PI Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 691-7018 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Grisel Macwilliams, Md, Pa Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Maggio, Dominic C, MD<sup>3,4</sup>, M *Provider #00040018301* NPI #1336199710 1321 NW 14th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 324-0220 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Mansur, Gisell, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026708* NPI #1053833137 10990 Biscayne Blvd Unit 19 Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-3710 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

1684 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 919-1970 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

200 Crandon Blvd Ste 300 Key Biscayne, FL 33149 (305) 674-2599 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

2504 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33137 (786) 598-4560 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4302 Alton Rd Ste 440 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2103 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4302 Alton Rd Ste 600 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2665 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

# Florida - Miami-Dade

4302 Alton Rd Ste 750B Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2793 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

, Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

6050 W 20th Ave Fl 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 204

Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Mantilla, Juan A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040001445* NPI #1699715292 11400 N Kendall Dr Ste 204 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 279-4222 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W 9:00AM-1:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Juan A Mantilla Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Manzano-Maceira, Ernesto R, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M

Provider #00040023296 NPI #1366682718 4692 NW 183rd St Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (786) 625-7774 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Manzor, Alberto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040019033* NPI #1134407307 13335 SW 124th St Ste 212 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 433-2488 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Alberto Manzor Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital 701 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Alberto Manzor Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Marill, Rochelle F, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040023281* NPI #1538572953 401 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 535-7200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Marquez, Farid, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00040021250 NPI #1083648190 1435 W 49th PI Ste 207 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 476-0244 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: TU-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Farid Marguez Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 476-0244 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-W 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Farid Marquez Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital Martinez, Efrain, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023286* 

221 SW 42nd Ave Fl 2

Provider #00040023286 NPI #1447274824 4692 NW 183rd St Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (786) 625-7774 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Martinez, Luis A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040018422* NPI #1972605533 3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 503 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 541-8100 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:30AM-4:00PM F 9:30AM-12:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Martinez, Ricardo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010029092* NPI #1285674382 18623 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 238-9111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Mas, Ildefonso J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040021124* NPI #1184697195 3181 Coral Way FI 5 Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 858-3494 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mas Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Mas, Maria C, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040025370* NPI #1679558084 3181 Coral Way FI 5 Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 858-3494 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mas Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward

Coral Gables Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Mas, Rafael J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040021125* NPI #1942285358 3181 Coral Way FI 5 Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 858-3494 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 12:00PM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Matamoros, Ernesto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010014688* NPI #1639121577 10146 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 553-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Matamoros, Ernesto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010022514* NPI #1639121577 10661 N Kendall Dr Ste 112 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-6224 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 1:00PM-8:00PM W 9:00AM-8:00PM TH 1:00PM-7:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Felcas Health Center

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Matutes, Shantal M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026016* NPI #1023578317 2150 W 76th St Ste 110 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 821-9791 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Best Value Healthcare

McDaniel-George, Elisa O, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

Provider #00040022461 NPI #1992067466 10990 Biscayne Blvd Unit 19 Miami, FL 33161 (305) 919-1970 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

200 Crandon Blvd Ste 300 Key Biscayne, FL 33149 (305) 674-2599 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 247 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

4302 Alton Rd Ste 440 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2103 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

4302 Alton Rd Ste 600 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2876 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

4302 Alton Rd Ste 750 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2793 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

6050 W 20th Ave Fl 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 204

Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc McFarlane, Trecia, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040017857* NPI #1902070907 743 NE 167th St Miami, FL 33162 (305) 957-0017 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Access Medical Group Of Nmb

McFarlane, Trecia, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040021875* NPI #1902070907 321 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 476-3333 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Access Med Grp Of Opa Locka

McQuirter, Ivy G, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040024055* NPI #1598721276 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

Medina Morell, Analili, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026417* NPI #1124656046 1700 79th Street Cswy Ste 120 North Bay Village, FL 33141 (305) 672-9989 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Cardiology Associates Medina, Adolfo, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026499* NPI #1124477997 3233 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-0660 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Melendez-Fadhel, Ricardo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00040024586

NPI #1750802211 1431 NE 162nd St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 949-0999 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

401 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 535-7200 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Melgar, Alfredo J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040020234* 

NPI #1093981912 10000 SW 56th St Ste 33 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 223-2436 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Health Clinic Inc

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Mendizabal-Piedra, Gloria, MD, F

*Provider #00040022606* NPI #1467410431 4410 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

Menendez, Miguel J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025821* NPI #1316436272 1 Glen Royal Pkwy Miami, FL 33125 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

11379 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

13155 SW 42nd St Ste 111 Miami, FL 33175 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 13926 SW 47th St Miami, FL 33175 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

4580 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

5521 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU 8:30AM-5:00PM W-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5535 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Mestre, Alberto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025874* NPI #1487625059 3601 Federal Hwy Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital

Miller, Georgi D, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040017540* NPI #1558399659 4302 Alton Rd Ste 750 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2793 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Minkes, Jules G, DO<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040002785* NPI #1972534576 9765 SW 184th St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 255-3950 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palmetto Bay Medical

Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Minsal, Gerardo J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M Provider #00040026340 NPI #1982606117 6001 W Flagler St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33144 (786) 953-4685 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lucky Medical & Rehab Center Corp Miralles-Bouza, Marietta L, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, F Provider #00040070816 NPI #1548375033 690 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-0331 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Bouza & Miralles Medical Asc Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital Miranda Santana, Suleidys, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F Provider #00040026474

NPI #1386963619 8785 SW 165th Ave Ste 105 Miami, FL 33193 (305) 614-1529 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PCPOFMIAMI.C OM Miranda, Francisco, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040091205* NPI #1023005204 7306 SW 117th Ave Miami, FL 33183 (305) 220-0220 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Mitjans, Aurelio, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040019472 NPI #1558345595 777 E 25th St Ste 109 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 836-1077 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital

Mitrani-Sevy, Salomon, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010020331 NPI #1639124563 9829 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 551-6666 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM SA 8:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus

Molinares, Vanina, MD4,8, F *Provider* #00040022055 NPI #1649480518 10725 NW 58th St Ste C-7 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 629-9644 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center. Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Montesano, Jesus, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040024909* NPI #1295836005 664 E 25th St Ste 101 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 835-7625 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Morris, David P, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040024232* NPI #1609879618 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital Miramar

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Morrison, Volrick D, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider* #00040019021 NPI #1669611711 1380 NE Miami Gardens Dr Ste 210 North Miami Beach, FL 33179 (305) 931-7424 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ATLANTICHEAL THMEDICAL.COM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Moscoso, Barbara, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026168* NPI #1770999286 6875 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 819-6666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Edel Abreu Md

Muina, Barbara M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F Provider #00040020531 NPI #1295791531 9195 SW 72nd St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 271-9065 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-8:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 7:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Muina And Associates Llc Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Mustelier, Maria A, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, F *Provider #00010019974* NPI #1679526354 888 NE 126th St Ste 101 North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 899-1406 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gilbert Leung Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center **Myers, Yael, MD**<sup>8</sup>, F

Provider #00040024842 NPI #1184622698 21550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 133 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0555 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Soffer Heart Institute Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Naccarato, Emanuel, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026508* NPI #1770678179 2601 Point East Dr Aventura, FL 33160 (305) 937-2229 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Nana, Maher, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00010021258 NPI #1194979591 240 174th St Ste 108 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (305) 974-5933 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: FARAHMEDICAL@GMAIL.COM Web Address: HTTP://DRNANA.COM Medical Group: Tarek Medical 1 Ic Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center. Hca Florida Jfk Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Nazarally, Farida R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040025445* NPI #1942370002 2500 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33142 (786) 466-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Nones-Pena, Rafael A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026652* NPI #1740666833 2230 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33147 (305) 827-2977 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Novelo, Patricia E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040024591* NPI #1093010027 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

Olazabal, Bertha M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040070099* NPI #1275635765 5803 NW 151st St Ste 107 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 557-2885 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital

#### Otero, Juan O, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider* #00040004548

NPI #1760419410 8212 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 444-7799 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU 8:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Fenix Medical Partners Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

#### Otero, Leandro L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040025341

Provider #00040025341 NPI #1396785416 1176 SW 67th Ave Miami, FL 33144 (305) 359-9838 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Medical Group: Centers Of Medical Excellence

15529 Bull Run Rd Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 328-8922 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Centers Of Medical Excellence

Otero, Maritza, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010020372* NPI #1619987971 1695 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (305) 207-4443 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital 8420 W Flagler St Ste 120 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 552-0109 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Pablos, Carlos M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026503* NPI #1326036716 5801 Miami Lakes Dr Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 821-9115 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.154ST.COM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

5801 Miami Lakes Dr E Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 821-9115 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.154ST.COM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Pachter, Brian G, DO<sup>4,8,21</sup>, M *Provider #00040003871* NPI #1750571048 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 405 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 692-6100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4300 Alton Rd Ste 810 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-5925 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PGSFL.NET Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South Fl Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Padron, Jose, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026579* NPI #1578598603 10401 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 222-2000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Padron, Luis R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017060* NPI #1801865076 9580 SW 107th Ave Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-4440 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: South Florida Phys Grp Pagliery, Jose H, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040019129* NPI #1073571568 4125 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 424-3120 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): American Sign Language, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Citrus Health Network Pancorbo, Dario, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00040002955 NPI #1811972235 8000 SW 117th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 279-0152 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Parraga, Rene, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026353* NPI #1316148919 3632 NW 25th Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 900-5888 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Pastoriza, Jorge, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040022276* NPI #1619958824 9193 Sunset Dr Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-5558 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida

Kendall Hospital Patel, Ruchi, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026707* NPI #1114218138 14261 SW 120th St Ste 112 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 378-1302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Paz, Jose R, DO<sup>3,4,8,21</sup>, M *Provider #00040023109* NPI #1366731317 5801 NW 151st St Ste 307 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 960-7978 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: My Family Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Pazos, Victor, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040018303 NPI #1215990437 7100 W 20th Ave Ste G166 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 835-0551 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:00AM-3:00PM

Medical Group: Premier Care Associates, Victor Pazos Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital

Pelayo, Enrique, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040003754* NPI #1932135100 8780 SW 8th St Ste 22 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 554-6198 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Pelleya-Kouri, Rene, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040026500 NPI #1124072756 306 W 41st St Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-1500 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MCCIGROUP.CO M

Pena, Antonio, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040004245* 

NPI #1699776138 8600 SW 92nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 271-6466 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Antonio A Pena Md Pa

# Perez De La Cruz, Reynaldo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

*Provider #00010022889* NPI #1164977633 7500 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-9686 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Perez, Gilberto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025563* NPI #1275735433 8302 NW 103rd St Ste 201 Hialeah Gardens, FL 33016 (786) 651-2442 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Eden Medical Center

Perez, Jorge, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040025683 NPI #1962869941 1190 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-7500 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Perez, Luis A, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026757* NPI #1790164010 777 E 25th St Ste 308 Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 567-5400 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Perez, Sergio J, MD<sup>1,3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025540* NPI #1780681585 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 206 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Perez, Taimi, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026653* NPI #1992333223

10990 Biscayne Blvd Unit 19 Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-3710 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

1684 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 919-1970 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 200 Crandon Blvd Ste 300 Key Biscayne, FL 33149 (305) 674-2599 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

2504 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33137 (786) 598-4560 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

4302 Alton Rd Ste 440 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2103 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4302 Alton Rd Ste 600 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2665 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

, Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4302 Alton Rd Ste 750B Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2793 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai

Medical Center Of Florida

836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 204

Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Perez-Puelles, Genibert, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

Provider #00040026706 NPI #1891051678 16351 NW 67th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 821-6651 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-2:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SIERRAMEDICA LCENTER.COM

Pestana, Rocio, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040016745* NPI #1316068612 5995 SW 71st St Ste 403 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 665-6923 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

#### Petteway, Anita, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040071174* NPI #1407045644 150 NW 168th St Ste 301 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 944-8887 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM

Pimentel Guerrero, Leonid, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026496* NPI #1487994935 1200 SW 1st St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 324-2000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Pimentel, Eleonor, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026435* NPI #1346265105 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 408 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 455-0700 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida

Kendall Hospital, Kindred Hosp

So Fl Coral Gables

Pimentel, Franklin, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00040026475 NPI #1235282815 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 408 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 213-3930 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Pino, Mercedes, DO<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026507* NPI #1699785949 1200 SW 1st St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 324-2000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Pinto Rodriguez, Maria D, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F

Provider #00040023267 NPI #1033575303 5961 NW 173rd Dr Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 556-7500 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Piperato, Joseph R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023795* NPI #1699731604 8000 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33138 (305) 559-5333 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Pita, Berta, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040017910* NPI #1023365137 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 206 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Pitteloud, Marie, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040024937* NPI #1588016406 1190 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Plasencia, Luis, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040019778 NPI #1265415939 825 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33174 (855) 208-7877 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 8420 W Flagler St Ste 120 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 207-4443 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Cano Health

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Polakoff, Richard B, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040000737* NPI #1356315303 20200 W Dixie Hwy Ste 1105A Miami, FL 33180 (786) 275-3725 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Primary Care Spclst Of So Florida Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Coral Springs, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Steward Florida Medical Center

Pollock, Solangel, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040021526* NPI #1871632497 9101 SW 24th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 260-7506 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Optum Of Westchester

Pomares Castillo, Reynier, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00040025829 NPI #1013570597 5961 NW 173rd Dr Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 556-7500 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Ponce De Leon, Mercedes, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

*Provider #00040024834* NPI #1346500782 330 SW 27th Ave Ste 706 Miami, FL 33135 (786) 305-4502 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Prieto, Juan A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040017682 NPI #1356382642 6741 SW 24th St Ste 50-51 Miami, FL 33155 (786) 269-9495 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:30AM-6:00PM F 9:30AM-4:30PM SA 9:30AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Juan A Prieto Md

Prieto, Maria, MD<sup>8</sup>, F Provider #00040021348 NPI #1508882283 11760 SW 40th St Ste 429 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 553-1663 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PROVIDERASSIS T.NET Medical Group: Preventimed Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Prudent, Dolores, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F Provider #00040023351 NPI #1760844997 1684 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 919-1970 Provider Language(s): English, Haitian Creole Staff Language(s): Haitian Creole Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

Puig, Enrique R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026290* NPI #1407273477 3868 SW 137th Ave Miami, FL 33175 (305) 526-4511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Puigmed

Pujol, Isidro, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040018354* NPI #1689624231 4302 Alton Rd Ste 900 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2242 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Five Star Medical Center Corp Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Puntonet, Anay, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040025212* NPI #1669849741 16241 Biscayne Blvd Aventura, FL 33160 (305) 749-1651 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PALMMEDICALC ENTERS.COM

16795 NW 67th Ave Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 913-7300 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://PALMMEDICALCENTE RS.COM

Pupo Quintana, Arian, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026759* NPI #1023411147 1565 W 29th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 537-4110 *Provider Language(s): English*, *Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Vivamas Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

8415 SW 24th St Miami, FL 33155 (305) 537-4115 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Vivamas Medical Center

8601 SW 124th Ave Miami, FL 33183 (305) 537-4111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Vivamas Medical Center

Pyngolil, Rachel J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F Provider #00040025111 NPI #1376955104 8765 SW 165th Ave Miami, FL 33193 (786) 209-2107 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Citrus Health Network Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Holy Cross Hospital

#### Quesada, Eduardo, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017731* NPI #1205026366 291 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33135 (305) 858-1828 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Quintana, Christian A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025875* NPI #1831573161 1321 NW 14th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 325-0913 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jimenez

Medical Center Inc

Quintana, Juan A, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017826* NPI #1598754178 4625 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 665-8422 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Phys Grp Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

9526 NE 2nd Ave Ste 102 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 751-0007 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

### Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Phys Grp Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center.

North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Quispez-Asin, Carla, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F

*Provider #00040010113* NPI #1417105040 315 Palermo Ave Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 446-6414 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 10:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Rabassa, Carla C, MD, F *Provider #00040025037* NPI #1659313385 800 SW 108th Ave # 100 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 348-3627 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Rabeno Fasolo, Lucas, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040025352* NPI #1154704906 4692 NW 183rd St Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (786) 625-7774 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM

Radulescu, Dragos A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040001524* 

NPI #1225211584 777 E 25th St Ste 518 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-7800 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Romanian, Spanish Interpreter Language(s): German Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: D Adrian Radulescu Pmd Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital

Ramirez Navarro, Ariel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026603* 

NPI #1972755742 13980 SW 47th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 982-8810 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Estrella Medical Services Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Ramirez, Ciro A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040024878 NPI #1558547844 4795 W Flagler St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 982-8810 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Estrella Medical Services Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hospital Palm Beach, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital Ramos Gonez, Luis M, MD<sup>1</sup>, M Provider #00010025383 NPI #1437391687

1009 NW 5th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-4001 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Family Medicine Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1960 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Rebollar, Miguel R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider* #00040071143 NPI #1831108729 1435 W 49th PI Ste 201 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-4155 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-7:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miguel R Rebollar Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus

Reed, Gregory S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040070097

NPI #1497789804 16320 NW 59th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 557-1212 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jwh Miami Lakes I Llc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Regalado, Elda, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040022137* NPI #1487756722 15600 NW 67th Ave Ste 105 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 760-2525 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Solera Health Systems

1740 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 882-9171 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Solera Health Systems

Rego, Crystal, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040019238* NPI #1598184996 1684 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 919-1970 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

2504 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33137 (786) 598-4560 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 250 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

4302 Alton Rd Ste 440 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2103 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

4304 Alton Rd Fl 1 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2430 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

Reinberg, Jay E, MD<sup>2,4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017714* NPI #1073559480 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

4302 Alton Rd Ste 440 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2998 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: F 9:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4304 Alton Rd Fl 1 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2430 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Reyes Fernandez, Bernardo J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026220* 

NPI #1093912172 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 302 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-4008 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Delray Medical Center, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System

Reyes, Eduardo A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00040019528 NPI #1689850182 6450 W 21st Ct Ste 204 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 826-4424 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-6:30PM TU 9:00AM-7:00PM W-TH 9:00AM-5:30PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Eduardo A Reyes Md, Premier Care Associates Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables

# Reyes-Ayala, Edgardo R, $DO^{4,8}$ , M

Provider #00040026722 NPI #1639127525 5000 University Dr Ste 1100 Miami, FL 33146 (305) 663-0088 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida

## Rios, Jose A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

Mercy Hospital

Provider #00040023447 NPI #1700863172 6150 Sunset Dr Ste 200 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 274-9890 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Rivero, Armando J, MD<sup>4,8,21</sup>, M *Provider #00040002040* NPI #1982668323 9951 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 552-5350 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Primary Care Llc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

## Rivero, Homero G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040003644*

NPI #1275573495 3663 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 264-9767 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

7980 SW 24th St Miami, FL 33155 (305) 264-9767 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: H Rivero

Riveros, Carlos A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040016226* NPI #1568652048 2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 604 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 444-1213 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 703 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 444-1213 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Robalino, Silvia M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040016128* NPI #1679764120 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 206 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 864-2621 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Roca, Alejandro O, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040016743* NPI #1629034343 6701 Sunset Dr Ste 212 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-0710 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-4:15PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

#### Rocher, Maray, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider* #00040022147

NPI #1306022819 87 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 882-8278 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Rodriguez Camilo, Marly B, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

Provider #00040024541 NPI #1720510803 14261 SW 120th St Ste 112 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 378-1302 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

1431 NE 162nd St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 949-0999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Rodriguez Fuentes, Yoandy, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00040025458 NPI #1770846362 10725 NW 58th St Ste C-7 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 629-9644 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 302 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-4008 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

## Rodriguez, Allan E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017837*

NPI #1720010796 100 NE 38th St Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-1675 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

100 NE 38th St Ste 3 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-1675 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

10528 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 552-1201 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

3601 Federal Hwy Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5040 NW 7th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 438-2348 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

7801 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33138 (786) 235-7020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Rodriguez, Angel J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040020951* NPI #1952454316 12600 SW 120th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 506-1930 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System

13768 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 851-6906 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System

2455 SW 27th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 285-8818 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System

363 S Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System

3825 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 851-6908 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System 5190 NW 167th St Ste 109 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 384-6450 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System

6801 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 835-0413 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System

690 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 646-1062 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System

8300 W Flagler St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 553-0270 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System Rodriguez, Carlos L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023836* NPI #1699079202 8040 NW 95th St Ste 331-332 Hialeah Gardens, FL 33016 (305) 819-1110 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Preventive Health Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital

Rodriguez, Diego M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026760* NPI #1386253391 20801 NW 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33169 (305) 653-1770 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Rodriguez, Joaquin, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040024905* NPI #1740221399 825 SW 87th Ave Ste 3C Miami, FL 33174 (305) 995-0707 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Rodriguez, Jorge, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040013233* NPI #1023052644 8900 Coral Way Ste 103 Miami, FL 33165 (786) 759-2871 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 11:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Jorge Rodriguez Md Pa

Rodriguez, Leunam J, MD<sup>4</sup>, M

Provider #00040016753 NPI #1972504579 5000 University Dr Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 663-0088 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

5000 University Dr Ste 1100 Miami, FL 33146 (305) 663-0088 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Rodriguez, Mara M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F Provider #00040021157 NPI #1518242346 3850 SW 87th Ave Ste 205 Miami, FL 33165 (786) 452-9095 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PATIENTFUSION .COM/DOCTOR/MARA-RODRIGUEZ-MD-67286 Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Rodriguez, Orlando D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040025788 NPI #1952502825

6400 SW 8th St West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 587-2747 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 860 NW 42nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33127 (305) 946-1526

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Rodriguez-Jorge, Alicia, MD<sup>8,21</sup>,

Provider #00040017771 NPI #1144211574 1225 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 532-8355 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://ALMAMG.COM Medical Group: Alma Medical Group Inc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

3185 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 859-7719 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Alma Medical Group Inc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

9260 Hammocks Blvd Ste 201 Miami, FL 33196 (786) 292-2329 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ALMAMG.COM Medical Group: Alma Medical Group Inc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Rodriguez-Mendez, Jorge L, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026541* 

NPI #1265546063 15516 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33196 (305) 387-3300 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Rodriguez-Villanueva, Noel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010027694* 

NPI #1790768059 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Roig, Pedro C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040018761* NPI #1326068719 1350 SW 57th Ave Ste 316 West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 267-0900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-5:00PM F 8:30AM-4:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Kindred

Hosp So Fl Coral Gables, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Rojas, Romeo E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040020766* NPI #1730178690

12002 SW 128th Ct Ste 204 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 259-7111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Preventimed Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Romeus, Patrick, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040020381* NPI #1669464335 16853 NE 2nd Ave Ste 101 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 548-8530 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Preferred Family Care Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center

Rosas, Francisco S, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023806* NPI #1235475559 900 W 49th St Ste 101 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:30PM 900 W 49th St Ste 206 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 10:30AM-7:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers

Rosen, Adam M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023205* NPI #1881056356 370 Minorca Ave FI 2 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-3001 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-7:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Rubiera, Humberto, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M Provider #00040026073 NPI #1609307933 1565 W 29th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 537-4110 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Vivamas Medical Center 8415 SW 24th St Miami, FL 33155 (305) 537-4115 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Vivamas Medical Center

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Ruiz, Karelia, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040017675* NPI #1508864356 7600 W 20th Ave Ste 105-106 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 828-9100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Karelia Ruiz Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital

Ruiz, Roberto H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040025754

NPI #1902149727 12540 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 705-6840 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palazzo Health Care Clinic Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Saavedra, Diego C, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00040016029 NPI #1689643850 9045 SW 87th Ct Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-7715 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-8:00PM TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Sabates, Carlos A, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040020747* NPI #1235215575 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 602 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-9342 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Salomon, Say, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023293* NPI #1497093736 401 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 535-7200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Salvant, Alix, MD<sup>3,4,8,9</sup>, M *Provider #00040017686* NPI #1588693477 11980 SW 144th Ct Ste 107 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 383-8337 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Associated Medical Managers In

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1295 NW 14th St Ste I Miami, FL 33125 (305) 549-6060 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Associated Medical Managers In

8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 204 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-5350 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Associated Medical Managers In

Sanchez Di Sclafani, Maria V, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026617* NPI #1376162669 4692 NW 183rd St Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (786) 625-7774 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen

Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Sanchez, Fernando J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040001426* NPI #1699730648 18300 NW 62nd Ave Ste 300 Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 628-4600 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital Miramar, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

Sanchez, Leoncio G, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00010082003 NPI #1194713917 155 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-4413 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Sanchez, Miguel, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M Provider #00040026074 NPI #1801834650 1565 W 29th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 537-4110 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Vivamas

8415 SW 24th St Miami, FL 33155 (305) 537-4115 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Vivamas Medical Center

Medical Center

8601 SW 124th Ave Miami, FL 33183 (305) 537-4111 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Vivamas Medical Center Sanchez, Natalie M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040020625* NPI #1518257013 255 University Dr Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 362-2686 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: El Encanto Medical Centers

Sanchez, Vivian R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026543* NPI #1972671519 18623 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 238-9111 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Pembroke

Sanchez-Cazau, Dolores, MD<sup>4</sup>, F

Provider #00040019471 NPI #1558478198 777 E 25th St Ste 501 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 889-6670 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital Santana Lopez, Luis A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026245* NPI #1265848873 8649 NW 186th St Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 682-2666 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Memorial Healthcare Systems Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Hospital Miramar, Memorial Hospital West

Santana, Alexangel, MD<sup>4,9</sup>, M Provider #00040018434 NPI #1578771697 900 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33174 (786) 507-5530 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Kala Medical Corp Santos-Garcia, Alexander, MD<sup>8</sup>, Μ Provider #00040026399 NPI #1316378664 10621 N Kendall Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 722-0094 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Ambert Medical Care Ctr

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Scheinberg, Andrew R, MD <sup>8</sup> , M <i>Provider #00040024739</i> NPI #1184086753 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5527 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 645 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5215 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave # C600D Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5215 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami	Schneider, Neil S, MD <sup>3,4,8</sup> , M <i>Provider #00040002089</i> NPI #1851451587 4302 Alton Rd Ste 570 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 534-2916 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>French</i> <i>Staff Language(s): Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Neil S Schneider Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Schnur, Steven A, MD <sup>3,8</sup> , M <i>Provider #00040023457</i> NPI #1568449809 1700 79th Street Cswy Ste 120 North Bay Village, FL 33141 (305) 726-2177 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> Hours: W 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ELITEHEALTH.C OM Medical Group: South Florida Cardiology Associates	Sepe, Maurizio, MD <sup>4,8</sup> , M <i>Provider #00010018854</i> NPI #1134215932 1009 NW 5th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-4083 <i>Provider Language(s): Eng</i> <i>French, Italian, Spanish</i> <i>Staff Language(s): French</i> <i>Italian, Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30F Medical Group: Jmg Spect Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht J. Memorial Hospital Shalloway, Lester, MD <sup>4,8</sup> , <i>Provider #00040018409</i> NPI #1083689772 10095 N Kendall Dr Ste 1 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-5455 <i>Provider Language(s): Eng</i> <i>Spanish</i> <i>Staff Language(s): Spanis</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00F Medical Group: Primehea Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht J. South Community, Mount Medical Center Of Florida Shikara, Mazin, MD <sup>8</sup> , M <i>Provider #00040018485</i> NPI #1316967912 18430 S Dixie Hwy Ste 10 Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 253-0040

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

### Florida - Miami-Dade

glish, 1, PM cialty lackson

Μ 02 glish, sh ΡM alth ackson Sinai

01 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Jupiter Medical Center

162

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 203 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 948-9595 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, Spanish* Hours: M 8:30AM-5:00PM TU 8:00AM-5:00PM W-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MEDFLORIDA.C OM Hospital Affiliations: Jupiter Medical Center

Shyam, Vinayasree, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040025132* NPI #1700307766 1431 NE 162nd St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 949-0999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

# Silberstein Y Tiribelli, Maria A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

Provider #00040025608 NPI #1073075495 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 302 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-4008 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Silebi, Vanessa I, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040002161* NPI #1780681361 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 108 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 858-3900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-7:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Skornicki, Jonas, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026410* NPI #1528322492 10990 Biscayne Blvd Unit 19 Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-3710 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

1684 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 919-1970 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 695-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida

Aventura Hospital 4302 Alton Rd Ste 440 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 692-1074 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 204

Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Snetman, Lawrence A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040019540* NPI #1245276922 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 301A Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5077 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

3663 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-2195 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

## Sosamelo, Andrea M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

Provider #00040022629 NPI #1114108669 20215 NW 2nd Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center 3855 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

4888 NW 183rd St Ste 101 Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

Soto, Laura E, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010023148* NPI #1891934246 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 307 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 858-1944 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Laura Elena Soto Do Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

St Onge, Joan E, MD<sup>1,3,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040023769* NPI #1477553212 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5215 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Ward Attending Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Ward Attending Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

Stein, Elliott A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M Provider #00040002567 NPI #1285712125 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 404 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 933-8966 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Russian, Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-4:00PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Elliott A Stein Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial **Regional Hospital** 

Stevens, Nicole M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040023291* NPI #1053589903 14261 SW 120th St Ste 112 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 378-1302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Suarez, German, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023861* NPI #1134139496 7500 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Suarez, Maritza M, MD<sup>1</sup>, F Provider #00040023775 NPI #1598966673 1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Suarez-Barcelo, Manuel, MD<sup>4,8,9,21</sup>, M Provider #00040072133 NPI #1669461042 12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 226 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 945-2411 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Partners In Internal Medicine Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Taldone, Sabrina, MD<sup>3,4</sup>, F *Provider #00040023584* NPI #1477947356 1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 645 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-1375 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste C600D Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5215 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Tamayo, Edmundo R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00040024760 NPI #1457347957 9037 Biscayne Blvd Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 436-9898 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Hernando Pasco Primary Care Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Tamayo, Victor I, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M Provider #00040000159 NPI #1033171517 301 NE 167th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 940-0522 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ELITEHEALTH.C OM Medical Group: South Florida Cardiology Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Tamayo-Chelala, Andre, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, M

Provider #00040017923 NPI #1932145737 4302 Alton Rd Ste 750 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2793 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

## Terrelonge, Antonio E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Provider #00010027810 NPI #1386757102 294 Westward Dr Miami Springs, FL 33166 (305) 363-2762 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Advance Mdcare Inc Torres, Johann V, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017107* NPI #1295808400 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 100 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr

11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 405 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr

#### 1221 71st St Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

710 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM

Torres, Yolaine, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040023343* NPI #1780927632 2450 SW 137th Ave Ste 230-232 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 560-4995 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Yolaine Torres Md Pa

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Torres-Consuegra, Aurelio, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040020623* 

NPI #1376720458 3412 W 84th St Ste 102-104 Hialeah, FL 33018 (305) 512-9002 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

Toyos-Olascoaga, Valerio J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026586* NPI #1912196973 7200 NW 7th St Ste 202 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Turcios, Janet H, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026580* NPI #1861596413 10401 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 222-2000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Urquiza, Roberto, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040019969* NPI #1225038151 5801 NW 151st St Ste 204 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 828-8229 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Vaca, Carlos E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040000235* NPI #1154437028 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 251-3991 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos E Vaca Md Pa

8260 W Flagler St Ste 2H Miami, FL 33144 (305) 229-0551 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-1:00PM

## Valor, Elena R, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, F

*Provider #00010000944* NPI #1881678936 9240 SW 72nd St Ste 229 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 270-3236 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Elena Valor Md Pa Varas, Hector, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026599* NPI #1437681350 790 NW 107th Ave Ste 301 Miami, FL 33172 (786) 518-3353 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Benessere Medical Institute Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Vargas, Mauricio S, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017854* NPI #1811002090 10 NW 42nd Ave Ste 300

Miami, FL 33126 (305) 774-0742 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Private Medical Ctr

## Vargas-Cesar, Isaac, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M Provider #00040023909

NPI #1548276561 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West Vasseur, Susana, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040024538* NPI #1275945289 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Vastola, Fabiana, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026614* NPI #1467070409 1431 NE 162nd St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 949-0999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

401 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 535-7200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

#### Vazquez, Amarilis Y, MD<sup>8</sup>, F Provider #00010029184

NPI #1154347664 3233 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-0660 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Vazquez, Carlos, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00040017824 NPI #1255315180 8000 SW 117th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 279-0152 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Vazquez, Mercedes J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F Provider #00040020263

NPI #1134396724 950 N Krome Ave Ste 203 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 242-0911 *Provider Language(s): English, Samoan, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates

Vega, Ramses, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M *Provider #00040016675* NPI #1760429716 3720 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (305) 554-6565 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 3720 SW 107th Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 554-4270 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 7:00AM-3:00PM Web Address: HTTPS://VEGAMEDICALCENT ER.GODADDYSITES.COM/ Medical Group: Ramses Vega Md Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Velazquez, Juan M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M Provider #00040026226 NPI #1447522438 10920 W Flagler St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 623-3915 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM

139 N Redland Rd Ste 5 Homestead, FL 33034 (786) 628-8656 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM

315 W 9th St Hialeah, FL 33010 (786) 360-4528 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Velazquez, Luis A, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040021969* NPI #1942267737 8600 SW 92nd St Ste 109 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 598-4499 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Velez Calao, Tania A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010028452* NPI #1942573316 10890 NW 17th St Unit 126 Miami, FL 33172 (786) 591-0202 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:30PM SA 9:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Calata Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Veras, Luis S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00040023867* NPI #1215013560 1355 NW 7th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33125 (786) 321-8555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Medicus Medical Group

#### 3901 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 444-7779 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Medicus Medical Group

Versari Spera, Veronica, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F

Provider #00040026584 NPI #1548420581 440 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-5000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Conviva Care Center

Victoria, Altagracia A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040018435* NPI #1649220898 5801 NW 151st St Ste 203 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 822-4447 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Springs Medical Mso Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus

#### Vidan, Marcia, MD<sup>8</sup>, F Provider #00040026506

NPI #1386606408 11701 Mills Dr Miami, FL 33183 (305) 270-2700 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

### Viera, Eduardo, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040020784* NPI #1144273426

1 Glen Royal Pkwy Miami, FL 33125 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

Vigoa, Lazaro, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017773* NPI #1922038710 11760 Bird Rd Ste 622B Miami, FL 33175 (305) 225-5727 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lazaro Vigoa Md

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Vilches-Olivera, Elizabeth, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

#### Provider #00040026312

NPI #1740522663 9195 SW 72nd St Ste 120B Miami, FL 33173 (305) 901-5522 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 7:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Oasis Medical Health Center Villar, Jose J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010025150* NPI #1346353257 12996 W Dixie Hwy North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 592-5214 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

9605 W Flagler St Ste 400 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 559-0278 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Vitiello Toledo, Magalys A, $MD^{4,8}$ , F

Provider #00040023273 NPI #1578985537 20801 NW 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33169 (305) 653-1770 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

2801 NE 213th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-7333 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Vivanco, Edilia M, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F Provider #00040026497 NPI #1477599561 3099 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 644-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Wajner, Jacobo, MD<sup>3</sup>, M Provider #00040017937 NPI #1881918449 1150 NW 14th St Ste 410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 674-2242 *Provider Language(s): English,* Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

### Weinbach, Bernard, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040002074*

NPI #1417914219 20950 NE 27th Ct Ste 303 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 682-8088 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Peridot Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Williams, Kesha D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026630* NPI #1902339518 1100 NW 71st St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jessie Trice Community Health System

1190 NW 95th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jessie Trice Community Health System

1190 NW 95th St Ste 304 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jessie Trice Community Health System

20612 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jessie Trice Community Health System

217 NW 15th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jessie Trice Community Health System

2520 NW 75th St Miami, FL 33147 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jessie Trice Community Health System

490 Opa Locka Blvd Ste 100 Opa Locka, FL 33054 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jessie Trice Community Health System

5361 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM

901 E 10th Ave Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jessie Trice Community Health System Williams, Wayne M, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040022282* NPI #1992852446 10700 Caribbean Blvd Ste 315 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 238-2961 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-SA 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Preventimed

Wilmot, Marcene M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040025366* NPI #1467896084 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

Yahia, Susan, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040017705* NPI #1396759601 8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 105 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-0878 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Total Health Center

Yaskin, Inna, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026825* NPI #1316965353 1500 San Remo Ave Ste 150 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (786) 527-9110 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Zalcberg, Laura J, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040025406* NPI #1730256512 2925 Aventura Blvd Ste 302 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 931-9002 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Medical Ct Winston Tow

Zeizoun, Amer, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040026227* NPI #1831652882 20200 W Dixie Hwy Ste 1105A Miami, FL 33180 (786) 275-3725 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-4:00PM

#### **Pediatrics**

Acevedo, Armando E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010023784* NPI #1003901893 2400 NW 54th St Miami, FL 33142 (305) 633-9090 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Acosta, Nilda R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F Provider #00010020091 NPI #1689617920 11312A Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33157 (305) 253-1660 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group 11348 Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33157 (305) 253-1660 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group 1443 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 246-3864 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

2141 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 242-5336 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

8300 W Flagler St Ste 110 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 460-0045 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group 8300 W Flagler St Ste 112115 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 460-0045 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group Athwal-Johal, Surjit K, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F Provider #00040026299 NPI #1679586044 5490 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-2250

Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Doctors Health Grp Of South Fla Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health North, Broward Health Coral Springs, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

615 SW 57th Ave Miami, FL 33144 (305) 262-1037 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Doctors Health Grp Of South Fla Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Northwest Hospital, Broward Health Coral Springs, Broward Health North

Blemur, Pierre, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00010000997* NPI #1730177098 18373 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 625-9088 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Med One Medical Center

Forte, Betty, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00040026502* NPI #1477819357 5801 Miami Lakes Dr E Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 821-9115 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Primary Care Providers

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Irizarry-Colon, Leilany, MD<sup>4,8,21</sup>, F

#### Provider #00040018355

NPI #1962408120 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 405 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 674-5925 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PGSFL.NET Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Jaquez-Gutierrez, Marisela C, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, F

Provider #00010023791 1671 W 37th St Ste 4 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 728-4880 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Community Health & Wellness Ctr Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

7237 Coral Way Miami, FL 33155 (305) 269-6783 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Community Health & Wellness Ctr Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Memorial Hospital

759 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 541-5245 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Community Health & Wellness Ctr Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

MacWilliams, Grisel E, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, F *Provider #00040070231* 

NPI #1053396549 810 E 39th PI Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 691-7018 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Grisel Macwilliams, Md, Pa Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Mariscal, Liuska, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F *Provider #00010023080* NPI #1083769384 12991 SW 112th St Miami, FL 33186 (786) 703-8174 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: L Mariscal Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community Ruiz, Jose L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M *Provider #00010019971* NPI #1285631408 11140 SW 88th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-1006 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Better Living Medical

Ruiz, Jose L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M Provider #00010025134 NPI #1285631408 11285 SW 211th St Ste 304 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 971-6883 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-3:00PM F 8:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Jose Luis Ruiz Md Pa

Suarez, Antonio J, MD<sup>2</sup>, M Provider #00010019409 NPI #1164695805 1009 NW 5th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-4001 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Family Medicine Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3429 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Family Medicine Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward Hialeah Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste F Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3429 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward Hialeah Hospital

#### Torres, Johann V, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M *Provider #00040017107*

NPI #1295808400 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 100 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr

11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 405 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr 1221 71st St Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

710 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM

Valencia, Judith, MD<sup>8</sup>, F *Provider #00010008762* NPI #1649478389 17366 S Dixie Hwy Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 222-9154 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Judith Valencia Md Pa

#### **Physician Assistant**

Alvarez, Hector S, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M *Provider #00010070965* NPI #1235194374 9536 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 754-7521 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Alvarez & Edmiston Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center Florida - Miami-Dade

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth

Services.

This page is intentionally left blank.

#### Florida

#### Miami-Dade

Allergy

Allergy/asthma Associates of S Florida<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1093779696 100 NE 15th St Ste 104 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 245-1100 Provider Language(s): English

Allergy/asthma Associates of s Florida<sup>1</sup> NPI #1093779696 14411 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33176 (305) 255-4868 Provider Language(s): English

Allergy/asthma Associates of S Florida<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1093779696 16401 NW 2nd Ave Ste 204 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 945-4131 Provider Language(s): English

11880 SW 40th St Ste 304 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 223-8684 *Provider Language(s): English* 

21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 408 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-3252 *Provider Language(s): English* 

11880 SW 40th St Ste 304C Miami, FL 33175 (305) 223-8919 *Provider Language(s): English*  400 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 504 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 538-8339 *Provider Language(s): English* 

400 W 41st St Ste 504 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 538-8339 *Provider Language(s): English* 

475 Biltmore Way Ste 311 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-9422 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 515 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 362-7762 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9000 SW 137th Ave Ste 213 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 279-3366 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9035 Sunset Dr Ste 202 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 279-3366 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Gershman, Neil, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1851389985 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste C-340 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0109 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Imperial Point, Broward Health Imperial Point, Broward Health Coral Springs, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Broward Health North, Memorial Regional Hospital Juan F Lamas MD<sup>8</sup> NPI #1215141247 2000 SW 27th Ave Ste 301 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 461-2010 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Lamas, Ana Maria, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1063418606 2000 SW 27th Ave Ste 301 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 461-2010 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Juan F Lamas Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward

Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Landman, Jaime, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1346204690 14411 S Dixie Hwy Ste 223 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 255-4868 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

For more information about behavioral/mental health benefits, see "Accessing your behavioral/mental health benefits" in the Introduction section of this directory.

**Specialists** 

## Specialists

## Florida - Miami-Dade

21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 408 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-3252 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W 9:00AM-7:00PM TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLORIDA-ALLERGY.COM Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

Shookoff, Charlene, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, F NPI #1669435483 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste C-340 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0109 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M 9:00AM-6:00PM TU 8:00AM-6:30PM W 7:30AM-7:00PM TH 8:00AM-6:30PM F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ALLERGYWEB.C OM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

Young, Mark P, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1073500856 475 Biltmore Way Ste 209 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-9177 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: West Boca Medical Center, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Westside Hospital 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste C-340 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0109 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, West Boca Medical Center, Hca Florida Westside Hospital Allergy and Immunology

Allergy/asthma Associates of S Florida<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1093779696 100 NE 15th St Ste 104 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 245-1100 Provider Language(s): English Allergy/asthma Associates of s Florida<sup>1</sup> NPI #1093779696 14411 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33176 (305) 255-4868 Provider Language(s): English

Allergy/asthma Associates of S Florida<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1093779696 16401 NW 2nd Ave Ste 204 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 945-4131 Provider Language(s): English

11880 SW 40th St Ste 304 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 223-8684 *Provider Language(s): English* 

21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 408 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-3252 *Provider Language(s): English* 

11880 SW 40th St Ste 304C Miami, FL 33175 (305) 223-8919 *Provider Language(s): English* 

400 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 504 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 538-8339 *Provider Language(s): English* 

400 W 41st St Ste 504 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 538-8339 *Provider Language(s): English* 

475 Biltmore Way Ste 311 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-9422 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 515 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 362-7762 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9000 SW 137th Ave Ste 213 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 279-3366 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9035 Sunset Dr Ste 202 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 279-3366 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Barcena Blanch, Maria, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1619264207 3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 406 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 549-8869 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida 475 Biltmore Way Ste 209 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 595-0109 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ALLERGYWEB.C OM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste C-340 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0109 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Bonansea-Frances, Adriana, MD<sup>8</sup>. F NPI #1356522155 100 NE 15th St Ste 104 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 245-1100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLORIDA-ALLERGY.COM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 11880 SW 40th St Ste 304 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 223-8808 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:00PM

SA 9:00AM-3:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLORIDA-ALLERGY.COM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

9035 Sunset Dr Ste 202 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 279-3366 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:30AM-12:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLORIDA-ALLERGY.COM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Carpio, Jose M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1881682847 12905 SW 42nd St Ste 215 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 631-2404 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

13550 SW 120th St Ste 520 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 256-1994 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

7411 Miami Lakes Dr Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 595-0109 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

7800 SW 87th Ave Ste C-340 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0109 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Cruz, Alma, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1699181966 7411 Miami Lakes Dr Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 595-0109 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida

## Diaz-Cabrera, Natalie M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F

NPI #1871026203 2000 SW 27th Ave Ste 301 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 461-2010 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Juan F Lamas Md Eisenfeld, Michelle L, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1205158169 2925 Aventura Blvd Ste 308 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 932-5662 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-W 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ALLERGYWEB.C OM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Hospital West Eisermann Rogers, Kathryn,

#### Eisermann Rogers, Kathryn, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1306865472 6705 S Red Rd Ste 318 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 665-1623 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): German, Other, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital West

Gershman, Neil, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1851389985 13550 SW 120th St Ste 520 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 256-1994 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ALLERGYWEB.C ΟM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Coral Springs, Broward Health Imperial Point, Broward Health North, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Memorial **Regional Hospital** 2925 Aventura Blvd Ste 308 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 932-5662 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ALLERGYWEB.C OM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health North, Broward Health Coral Springs, Broward Health

Imperial Point, Hca Florida

**Regional Hospital** 

Westside Hospital, Memorial

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

7800 SW 87th Ave Ste C-340 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0109 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Imperial Point, Broward Health Coral Springs, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Broward Health North, Memorial Regional Hospital

## Juan F Lamas MD<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1215141247 2000 SW 27th Ave Ste 301 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 461-2010 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Khan, Yasmeen R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1386811222 7411 Miami Lakes Dr Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 595-0109 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste C-340

Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0109 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida

Kleiner, Gary I, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1386672426 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8441 Provider Language(s): English, German Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Division Of Clinical Allrgy Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West. Memorial Hospital Miramar 1475 NW 12th Ave # C130 Miami, FL 33136

(305) 243-8441 *Provider Language(s): English, German* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Memorial Hospital Miramar, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics,

Memorial Hospital West, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1580 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8441 *Provider Language(s): English, German* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Division

Of Clinical Allrgy Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar

1580 NW 10th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-7210 *Provider Language(s): English, German* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Hospital West, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Memorial Hospital Miramar, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

Kolber, Michael A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1578528279 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8434 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Krochmal, Roy J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1205898970 9085 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-5656 *Provider Language(s): English Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-4:30PM W 9:00AM-12:00PM TH 9:00AM-5:30PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Rj Krochmal Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Lairet, Stephania, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1295222750 7411 Miami Lakes Dr Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 823-1369 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM

Lamas, Ana Maria, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1063418606 2000 SW 27th Ave Ste 301 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 461-2010 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Juan F Lamas Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Landman, Jaime, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1346204690 14411 S Dixie Hwy Ste 223 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 255-4868 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital. Memorial Regional Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 408 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-3252 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W 9:00AM-7:00PM TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLORIDA-ALLERGY.COM Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

Mark, Barry J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1073527479 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 408 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-3252 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM SA 8:30AM-12:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLORIDA-ALLERGY.COM Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Memorial Hospital West Martell, Frank J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1912961251 475 Biltmore Way Ste 311 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-9422 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLORIDA-ALLERGY.COM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

7150 W 20th Ave Ste 106 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 362-7762 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: TU-W 9:00AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Allergy/asthma Assc Of S Fla Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Miller, Maureen E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1376547190 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste C-340 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0109 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 9:00AM-6:00PM TU 8:00AM-6:30PM W 7:30AM-7:00PM TH 8:00AM-6:30PM F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ALLERGYWEB.C OM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Florida Medical Center, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

Mirmelli, Philip C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1982667705 400 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 504 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 538-8339 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew Interpreter Language(s): Medical Term Interpreter Hours: M 9:00AM-6:00PM TU 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 7:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLORIDA-ALLERGY.COM Medical Group: Allergy/asthma Assc Of S Fla Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Murillo Delgado, Juan Carlos, MD<sup>8</sup>. M NPI #1083162580 12905 SW 42nd St Ste 215 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 595-0109 Provider Language(s): English

Hours: TU-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://ALLERGYWEB.COM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

475 Biltmore Way Ste 209 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-9177 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 10:00AM-7:00PM W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 10:00AM-7:00PM F-SA 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://ALLERGYWEB.COM 600 NE 22nd Ter Ste 202 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 595-7092 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ALLERGYWEB.C OM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Nassau, Stacy M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1639559107 14411 S Dixie Hwy Ste 223

Miami, FL 33176 (305) 255-4868 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 9:00AM-6:00PM

21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 408 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 223-8684 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

400 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 504 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 538-8339 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Allergy/asthma Assc Of S Fla 9035 Sunset Dr Ste 202 Miami, FL 33173

Miami, FL 33173 (305) 279-3366 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:30AM-12:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLORIDA-ALLERGY.COM Medical Group: Allergy/asthma Assc Of S Fla

Nunez, Rolando A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1780811653 13550 SW 120th St Ste 520 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 256-1994 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ALLERGYWEB.C ОМ Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida

3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 406 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 549-8869 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU-W 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida 475 Biltmore Way Ste 209 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-9177 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida 7411 Miami Lakes Dr Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 595-0109 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ALLERGYWEB.C OM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste C-340 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0109 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Asthma &

Padeh, Yoram C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740266311 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste C-340 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0109 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Padron, Grace T, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1225393556 475 Biltmore Way Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-9177 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 475 Biltmore Way Ste 209

Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-9177 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Allergy Asc/florida

7411 Miami Lakes Dr Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 823-1369 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste C-340

Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0109 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

975 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 101 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 868-1700 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Papadias-Feria, Ornella, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F

NPI #1285010629 16401 NW 2nd Ave Ste 204 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 945-4131 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:30AM-12:30PM Medical Group: Allergy/asthma Assc Of S Fla Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 408 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 223-8684 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital

## 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 106 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 362-7762 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: TU 8:00AM-6:00PM W-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM

W-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:30AM-12:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLORIDA-ALLERGY.COM Medical Group: Allergy/asthma Assc Of S Fla Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital

Pardave, Julio Emil, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1922032937 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 706 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 826-4699 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Allergy & Asthma Center/miami

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

For more information about behavioral/mental health benefits, see "Accessing your behavioral/mental health benefits" in the Introduction section of this directory.

Specialists

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Piniella, Carlos, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1649223132 6705 S Red Rd Ste 520 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-0726 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-6:00PM TU-W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-3:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PA2ALLERGY.C OM Medical Group: Carlos Piniella Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 9275 SW 152nd St Ste 210 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 255-9577 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 8:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://PA2ALLERGY.COM Medical Group: Carlos Piniella Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Ramirez, Nina C, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1548258510 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste C-340 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0109 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-7:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ALLERGYWEB.C OM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Rodicio, Ileana M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1689638629 9000 SW 137th Ave Ste 213 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 388-0078 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLORIDA-ALLERGY.COM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

9035 Sunset Dr Ste 202 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 279-3366 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:30AM-12:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLORIDA-ALLERGY.COM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community Rojas Camayo, Jose E, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1760833495 100 NE 15th St Ste 104

100 NE 15th St Ste 104 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 245-1100 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:30AM-12:30PM Medical Group: Florida Center For Allergy & Asthma Care

11880 SW 40th St Ste 304C Miami, FL 33175 (305) 223-8919 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:30AM-12:30PM Medical Group: Florida Center For Allergy & Asthma Care

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

South Community

16401 NW 2nd Ave Ste 204 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 945-4131 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:30AM-12:30PM Medical Group: Florida Center For Allergy & Asthma Care

21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 408 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-3252 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:30AM-12:30PM Medical Group: Florida Center For Allergy & Asthma Care

Shookoff, Charlene, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, F NPI #1669435483 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste C-340 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0109 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M 9:00AM-6:00PM TU 8:00AM-6:30PM W 7:30AM-7:00PM TH 8:00AM-6:30PM F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ALLERGYWEB.C ОМ Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

NPI #1538122247 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 402 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 442-4116 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Sirven & Assoc Allergy & Asthma Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Waxenghiser, Zurik, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1952364754 2925 Aventura Blvd Ste 308 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 932-5562 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM W-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ALLERGYWEB.C OM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida. Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Memorial

Sirven, Viviana, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

## Florida - Miami-Dade

7800 SW 87th Ave Ste C-340 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0109 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida. Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Memorial Hospital West

Young, Mark P, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1073500856 475 Biltmore Way Ste 209 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-9177 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: West Boca Medical Center, Pht Jackson

North Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Westside Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Hospital West

7800 SW 87th Ave Ste C-340 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0109 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, West Boca Medical Center, Hca Florida Westside Hospital

#### Cardiology

Abella, Manuel E JR, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1023095403 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 414 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 221-6161 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ABELLAHEART. COM Medical Group: Manuel E Abella Md Ackermann, Alan, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1194776054 20803 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33180 (954) 265-7900 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Memorial Healthcare Systems Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

8649 NW 186th St Hialeah, FL 33015 (954) 265-7900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital West, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Regional Hospital

Acosta, Raimundo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245280650 4302 Alton Rd Ste 1003 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 672-0290 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiology Assc Of Miami Beach Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Advanced Vascular Cardiac and Veins<sup>8</sup> NPI #1164060497 4160 W 16th Ave Ste 203 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 707-5688 Provider Language(s): English

7480 Bird Rd Ste 560 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 450-1239 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 707-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Aldrich, Harry R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1841253044 2250 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33133 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Alfonso, Carlos E, MD, M NPI #1053562470 1201 NW 16th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5070 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 R Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3400 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Almanza, Orlando, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1164412276 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SMIAMIHEART.C OM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 310 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Alonso, Raul, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1194794438 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 503 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 529-9901 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Humberto C Machado Jr Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Amer, Salah, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1689780926 9193 Sunset Dr Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 204-8932 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Sunset Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Kindred Hosp South Florida Hollywood, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

# Anays Santana-Izquierdo MD PA<sup>1,8</sup>

NPI #1487966594 815 NW 57th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 444-5008 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

## Andrade-Bucknor, Sharon N, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1295761583 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Ason Medical<sup>1,8</sup>

7150 W 20th Ave Ste 608 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 826-7300 *Provider Language(s): English*  Aurelio A Ortiz<sup>8</sup> NPI #1700194511 2150 Coral Way FI 2 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 587-1752 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Barcena, Julio A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1013111921 2250 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33133 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-8872 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Barquet, Antonio R, MD<sup>4</sup>, M

NPI #1174511216 351 N Lejeune Rd Ste 105 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 243-5512 *Provider Language(s): English*,

Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Antonio R Barquet Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Bauerlein, Eugene J III, MD, M NPI #1841234291 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine- Advanced Heart Failure Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Bejar, David, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1659714921 6200 SW 72nd St Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 664-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Benavides, Miguel A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1861770992 3181 Coral Way FI 5Th Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 858-3494 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mas Cardiology Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Beohar, Nirat, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1558337329 10990 Biscayne Blvd Unit 19 Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-3710 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

1684 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 919-1970 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

2150 W 68th St Ste 100 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 558-8700 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Medical Group: Mount Sinai

Medical Center Cardiology

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* 

Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Bldg 1 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* 

Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2430 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

4302 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2430 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Bilsker, Martin S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1083650444 R 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-3564 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Bordenave, George H, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M

NPI #1326035767 8720 N Kendall Dr Ste 115 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 446-2444 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-TU 6:00AM-4:00PM W 8:00AM-4:00PM TH 6:00AM-4:00PM F 8:00AM-2:30PM SA 8:00AM-11:00AM Medical Group: George Bordenave Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Bouza, Manuel, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1497860928 690 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-0331 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:30PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Bouza & Miralles Medical Group: Bouza & Miralles Medical Asc Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

For more information about behavioral/mental health benefits, see "Accessing your behavioral/mental health benefits" in the Introduction section of this directory.

190

Braghiroli, Joao F, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1558673251 100 NW 170th St Ste 410 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 654-6850 Provider Language(s): English,

Portuguese

Staff Language(s): Portuguese Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Jackson West Medical Center

1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese

Staff Language(s): Portuguese Hours: TU 1:00PM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Jackson West Medical Center. Pht Jackson North Medical Center

9380 SW 150th St Ste 295 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese Staff Language(s): Portuguese Hours: M 8:45AM-2:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community,

Bricio, Eugenio M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1942206057 20803 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 933-8465 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Memorial Healthcare Systems Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

Jackson West Medical Center

Bromley, Andrew D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1699139683 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Broward Institute of Cardiology<sup>8</sup> NPI #1730192105 5490 Palm Ave Hialeah. FL 33012 (305) 826-2250 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Buendia-Yidios, Mauricio A, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1053586990 950 N Krome Ave Ste 202 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 674-3888 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Israel Galtes

Specialists

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Buitrago Guevara, Ivan A, MD <sup>4,8</sup> ,	9380
M	Mian
NPI #1942525605	(305
1611 NW 12th Ave	Provi
Miami, FL 33136	Spar
(305) 585-1111	Staff
Provider Language(s): English,	Hour
Spanish	Medi
Staff Language(s): Spanish	Phys
Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM	Hosp
Medical Group: Jmg Specialty	Nortl
Physicians	Jack
Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson	Florid
North Medical Center, Pht	Jack
Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca	Jack
Florida Kendall Hospital, Pht	Burto
Jackson South Community,	NPI #
Jackson West Medical Center	7330
1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209	Sout
Miami, FL 33136	(305
(786) 466-8490	Provi
Provider Language(s): English,	Hour
Spanish	Medi
Staff Language(s): Spanish	Medi
Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM	Cano
Medical Group: Jmg Specialty	NPI #
Physicians	8726
Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson	Dora
Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson	(305
North Medical Center, Hca	Provi
Florida Kendall Hospital,	Hour
Jackson West Medical Center,	Medi
Pht Jackson South Community	Hosr

9380 SW 150th St Ste 295 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center

Burton, Kristen, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1942697776 7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 310 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Cano, Antonio, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1174525778 8726 NW 26th St Ste 5 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 456-7636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Antonio Cano Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Carballo, Pedro P, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1194720078 8260 W Flagler St Ste 2A Miami, FL 33144 (786) 275-9755 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 7:00AM-3:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.DRCARBALLO.C OM Medical Group: Pedro P Carballo Md

Cardiology On Call NPI #1841479987 4300 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 604-2888 Provider Language(s): English

4300 Alton Rd Ste 2050 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 531-6967 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4302 Alton Rd Ste 1000 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 604-2888 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4308 Alton Rd Ste 780 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 531-6967 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4701 N Meridian Ave # ENichollvl Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 604-2888 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

815 NW 57th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 531-6967 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Cardiovascular Medicine Associates<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1831123520

11750 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2250 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33133 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 100 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4675 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6200 Sunset Dr Ste 200 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6200 SW 72nd St Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6200 SW 73rd St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English*  6200 SW 73rd St Ste 210B South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-8539 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6200 SW 73rd St Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-4611 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7330 SW 62nd Pl South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7330 SW 62nd Pl Ste 301 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7330 SW 62nd Pl Ste 310 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: SU-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7725 NW 48th St Ste 200 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7725 NW 48th St Ste 201 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Centurion, Jose J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1376532655 4625 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 665-8422 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: SU-SA 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Centurion & Quintana Assoc, South Florida Phys Grp

Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

9526 NE 2nd Ave Ste 102 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 751-0007 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Centurion & Quintana Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Cespedes, Edgardo M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1356304455 11160 SW 88th St Ste 111 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-2325 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Edgardo M Cespedes Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Chakko, Simon C, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1316998081 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Malay, Tamil Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Chatzizisis, Ioannis S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1528406097 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Greek Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Greek Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 585-6683 Provider Language(s): English, Greek Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Chiravuri, Ravikanth, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1386845774 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 100 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 Provider Language(s): Afrikaans, English, Hindi, Kannada, Telugu Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.REVITALIZECAR EMD.COM Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp South Florida Hollywood. Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 Provider Language(s): Afrikaans, English, Hindi, Kannada, Telugu Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.REVITALIZECAR EMD.COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp South Florida Hollywood, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, **Cleveland Clinic Florida Health** System, Memorial Regional Hospital

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 Provider Language(s): Afrikaans, English, Hindi, Kannada, Telugu Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.REVITALIZECAR EMD.COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp South Florida Hollywood. Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital Chu, Edward W, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1881031045

NPI # 188 103 1045 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Colombo, Rosario A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1417120247 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU 12:00PM-5:00PM

Concepcion, Gilbert G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1679572879 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 402 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 400-8600 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gilbert Concepcion Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida. Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Westchester General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Crudu, Vitalie, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1053527820 12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 704 North Miami, FL 33181 (786) 652-6781 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

Cuello, Jorge L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1003855511 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 487-3334 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Jorge L Cuello Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 6200 SW 72nd St Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

7725 NW 48th St Ste 200 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Cueto, Juan C, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1588614572 4150 NW 7th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 225-7775 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Miami Heart Center Inc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Curry, Bryan H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740249267 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 100 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM

Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

 Demarchena, Eduardo J, MD<sup>8</sup>,
 14

 M
 Mi

 NPI #1801824339
 (30

 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510
 Pro

 Miami, FL 33125
 Sp

 (305) 243-5554
 Ho

 Provider Language(s): English,
 Me

 Spanish
 Me

 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM
 Ho

 Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson
 Me

 Memorial Hospital, University Of
 Mi

 Miami Hospitals & Clinics
 16

 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600
 Mi

 Miami, FL 33125
 (30

(305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 4011 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7243 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd

Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Demorizi-Curiel, Nestor M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1851333975 6200 SW 73rd St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc 7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 301 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

8500 SW 92nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Desir, Ranley M, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1629071576 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 100 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 666-4633 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 4308 Alton Rd Ste 970 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-6006 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 815 NW 57th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 666-4633 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Dhairyawan, Rajesh, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497758692 9900 SW 107th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 412-0998 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 8:30AM-4:00PM TU 8:30AM-5:00PM W 8:30AM-2:00PM TH 8:30AM-5:00PM F 8:30AM-4:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIHEARTCA RE.ORG Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Diaz, Miguel A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1013118322 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 205 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 817-1344 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Diego, Joaquin N, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1154311264 7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 202 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 270-3075 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CARDIOLOGYHE ALTHCARE.COM Medical Group: Cardiology Healthcare Of S Florida Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Dieguez, Francisco J JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1013053859 145 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 575-1776 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CREDENTIALIN GSOLUTIONSINC.COM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Palms West Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Dong, Chunming, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1518021054

1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Drescher, Murry, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1255302832 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1010 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Holy Cross Hospital, Steward Florida Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Broward Health Medical Center

Dumenigo, Rodolfo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1003865213 551 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 534-0076 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIBEACHME DICALGROUP.COM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 7500 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-9686 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address:

HTTP://WWW.MIAMIBEACHME DICALGROUP.COM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

9611 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33165 (305) 534-2634 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIBEACHME DICALGROUP.COM Medical Group: Miami Beach Medical Group: Miami Beach Medical Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Dunn, Jonathan, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1942566526 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Dyal, Michael D, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1669649539 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave FI 3Acc W Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Elajami, Tarec K, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1174066005 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

323 Sunny Isles Blvd # 1 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Escolar, Esteban, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1891965158 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2110 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Fernandez, Louis A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1952388274 2301 NW 87th Ave Ste 502 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 558-3300 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.YOURHEARTFL ORIDA.COM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Ferreira, Alexandre C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1194754689 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese,

Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Florin, Todd J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1790741783 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 403 Aventura, FL 33180 (786) 565-2400 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Electrophysiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Fox, Jeffrey, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1447216536 606 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33130 (305) 545-9292 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W 7:30AM-3:30PM TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-2:00PM SA 8:00AM-11:00AM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FOXMEDICALCE NTER.COM Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Franco, Manuel A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1396763595 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

151 NW 11th St Ste E102 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4877 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 551 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 7500 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-9686 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 9611 Bird Rd

Miami, FL 33165 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Frey, Martin J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1164424719 3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants 3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MICC.COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants

Frost, Lauren E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1598926966 2250 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33133 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

6200 SW 73rd St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-4611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Fuentes, Jorge E, MD, M NPI #1528350543 4300 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Gallarello, Francesca, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1053398362 4308 Alton Rd Ste 410 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 673-6217 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Francesca Gallarello Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Galvez, Roger D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1881685931 9193 Sunset Dr Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-5558 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group, Sunset Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Garcia, Hugo G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1164412292 9193 Sunset Dr Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-5558 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://SUNSETCARDIOLOGY. COM Medical Group: Sunset Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Garcia, Peter V, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1124075478 7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 224-1864 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Peter V Garcia Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital Ghahramani, Mehrdad, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1851718951 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 4011 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7243 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Ghitelman, Jaime, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1811155518 6200 SW 72nd St Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 301 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Gil, Ruben J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1760411003 9065 SW 87th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 273-6010 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 9:00AM-12:00PM TU 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-12:00PM F 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Ruben J Gil Md Pa

Goldberger, Jeffrey, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1033147673 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht

Jackson Memorial Hospital 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 3Acc W Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 10 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Gonzalez, Efrain H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1184687329 11020 SW 88th St Ste 102C Miami, FL 33176 (786) 703-6120 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Gujarati, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 7:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://EHGONZALEZMD.CO M Medical Group: Efrain H Gonzalez Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Grazette, Luanda P, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1013223064 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 585-6683 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Grillo, Michael, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1598147340 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Guigui, Sarah, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1366880684 10990 Biscayne Blvd Unit 19 Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-3710 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

2504 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33137 (786) 598-4560 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Gutierrez, Alexis, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1700806106 1380 N Krome Ave Florida City, FL 33034 (305) 882-7747 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Inpatient Healthcare Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

13903 NW 67th Ave Ste 440 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 882-7747 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Medical Group: Inpatient Healthcare Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus

Hare, Joshua M, MD, M NPI #1548209109 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup>

Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 4011 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7243 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Heimowitz, Todd B, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1972761567 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2430 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM

Hejjaji, Vittal, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1386038388 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1072 *Provider Language(s): English, Kannada* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

323 Sunny Isles Blvd # 1 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 *Provider Language(s): English, Kannada* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 *Provider Language(s): English, Kannada* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 *Provider Language(s): English, Kannada* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Heller, Dean R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1093815508 9240 Sunset Dr Ste 116 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 412-8315 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

## Hernandez Vila, Enrique, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1700044617 4160 W 16th Ave Ste 203 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 707-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 7480 Bird Rd Ste 560

Miami, FL 33155 (305) 707-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ADVANCEDVCV. COM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 707-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Hernandez, Fernando, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1881807634 305 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-3999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

#### Horvath, Sofia, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F

NPI #1619366259 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 200

Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai

Medical Center Cardiology

# Howard B Reinfeld and Associates MD<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1396847240 18260 NE 19th Ave Ste 201 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 956-9062 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

220 Sierra Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 956-9062 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Hrachian Haftevani, Hakop, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1174606529 4302 Alton Rd Ste 570 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hakop Hrachian Haftevani Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hakop Hrachian Haftevani Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

975 Baptist Way Ste 203 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hakop Hrachian Haftevani Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Huertas, Enrique J JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1780679860 1831 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 649-4117 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Enrique J Huertas Jr Md Pa, Imeca Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Ibrahim, Walid M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1205218609 100 NW 170th St Ste 410 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 654-6850 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* 

Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1801 NE 123rd St Ste 410 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 654-6850 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* 

Hours: TU-TH 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Interian, Alberto JR, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1386673663 3659 S Miami Ave Ste 4008 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-2642 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

#### Israel Galtes

NPI #1538134853 950 N Krome Ave Ste 200 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 674-3888 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Jimenez-Carcamo, Francisco J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1295787927 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 640-4633 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Jose C Martin MD PA<sup>8</sup> NPI #1316635634 12905 SW 42nd St Ste 106 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 265-4441 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6850 Coral Way Ste 102 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 265-4441 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Krauthamer, Dan, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1124063094 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Lambrakos, Litsa K, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1801039953 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek, Spanish, Swedish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek, Spanish, Swedish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek, Spanish, Swedish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek, Spanish, Swedish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek, Spanish, Swedish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek, Spanish, Swedish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Larralde, Mark J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1952668725 2504 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33137 (786) 598-4560 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 249 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 200

Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Le Heart Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1891006151 11801 SW 90th St Ste 203 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 850-6520 *Provider Language(s): English* 

400 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 402 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 742-4278 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Lister, Michelle L, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1447259486 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 100 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Londono, Juan C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1871595645 4308 Alton Rd Ste 780 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 531-6967 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiology On Call Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital,

Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

815 NW 57th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 531-6967 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiology On Call

Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Lora, Julio C, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1295772911 20215 NW 2nd Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Doctors Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Select Specialty Hospital - Miami

3855 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Doctors Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Steward

Coral Gables Hospital, Westchester General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Select Specialty Hospital - Miami

Lowery, Maureen H, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1053343483 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Machado, Humberto C JR, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1225079668 290 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 529-9901 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Humberto C Machado Jr Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 405 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 529-9901 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 12:00PM-5:00PM Medical Group: Humberto C Machado Jr Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 925 NE 30th Ter Ste 310 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-5252 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-W 8:00AM-4:00PM F 8:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Humberto C Machado Jr Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward

Machado, Ricardo L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1598736969 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 205 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 817-1344 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Majano, Romeo A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1225090921 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-1001 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 310 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-1001 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 663-1001 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida

Mercy Hospital

Marquez, Jose L, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1710956958 2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 901 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-7282 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Martel, Jose A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1124053061 2250 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33133 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 301

South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Martin, Jose C, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1861429425 12905 SW 42nd St Ste 106 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 265-4441 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

MA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1538213970 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Martinez Bermudez, Claudia A,

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Martinez Bermudez, Claudia A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1538213970 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Hialeah Hospital. University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Hialeah Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Lch Palm Springs

Campus

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### **Specialists**

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Martinez, Melvin A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1396768552

NPI #1396768552 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 902 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-7636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Casa De Corazon Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 9299 SW 152nd St Ste 104 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 856-7636

Provider Language(s): English Hours: W 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Casa De Corazon Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Martinez, Ricardo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1285674382 18623 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 238-9111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Martinez-Clark, Pedro O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1205933504 100 NW 170th St Ste 305 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 246-5666 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pedro Matinezclark Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 1321 NW 14th St Ste 603 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 246-5666 Provider Language(s): English Medical Group: Pedro Matinezclark Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 110 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 246-5666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Pedro Matinezclark Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 9999 NE 2nd Ave Ste 100 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 754-1654 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pedro Matinezclark Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Marzouka, George R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1124260443 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Mechanic, Olivia N, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1285046748 10990 Biscayne Blvd Unit 19 Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-3710 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# Mendizabal, Rolando C, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1023007119 1295 NW 14th St Ste I Miami, FL 33125 (305) 325-4541 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Rolando C Mendizabal Md Pa

Mendoza, Ivan, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1770790057 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center

2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 402 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1286 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU 1:00AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center 9380 SW 150th St Ste 295 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 1:00PM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Jackson West Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community

## Minkes, Jules G, DO<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1972534576 9765 SW 184th St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 255-3950 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palmetto Bay Medical Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Misra, Deepika, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1538253711 10990 Biscayne Blvd Unit 19 Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-3710 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1684 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 919-1970 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Florida - Miami-Dade

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Bldg 1 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM

Mitrani, Raul, MD, M NPI #1356397020 1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4343 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5544 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center

1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals &

Medical Center 1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital,

Clinics, Steward North Shore

Steward North Shore Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B Miami, FL 33136

(305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5554

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 10 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Montilla, Jorge X, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1457629586 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-1005 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Munagala, Mrudula R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1124280789 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6683 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Telugu* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Telugu* Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 121 Miami, FL 33136 (877) 927-8000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Telugu* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1801 NW 9th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Telugu* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Myerburg, Robert J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1073549762 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Nader, Ralph G, MD<sup>3,4,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1023011970 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 100 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 532-6006 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

4308 Alton Rd Ste 970 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-6006 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

815 NW 57th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Narula, Onkar S, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1700893583 1321 NW 14th St Ste 500 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 324-6700 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Onkar S Narula Md

41 Casuarina Concourse Coral Gables, FL 33143 (305) 324-6700 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Medical Group: Onkar S Narula Md Nimer, Stephen D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740371194 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Osorio Filho, Jose JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1821201690 11760 SW 40th St Ste 301 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 350 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery

Palacios, Francisco S, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1255393294 3659 S Miami Ave Ste 2005 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 858-0315 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TU 1:00PM-5:00PM W 9:00AM-3:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital Palomo, Andres R, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1295730422 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 208 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 667-7220 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-3:30PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Interven/miami Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Paniagua, David, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1457466369 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Pastoriza, Jorge, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1619958824 9193 SW 72nd St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-5558 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Sunset Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Patton, Marquand B JR, DO<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1457617516 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 205 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 817-1344 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Delray Medical Center

### Pazos, Victor, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1215990437 7100 W 20th Ave Ste G166 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 835-0551 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:00AM-3:00PM

Medical Group: Premier Care Associates, Victor Pazos Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital Penalver Leon, Jorge L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1073995544 1801 NW 9th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8484 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Jackson West Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Perez Caminero, Margarita V, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1225460009 401 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 535-7200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

# Polanco-Salcedo, Gerardo A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1669415741 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-8872 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

# Florida - Miami-Dade

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

8500 SW 92nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Pollak, Wayne M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1982607628 20803 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33180 (954) 265-7900 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://MHS.NET/CARDIAC Medical Group: Memorial Healthcare Systems Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital Specialists

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Quintana, Juan A, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1598754178 4625 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 665-8422 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Phys Grp Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

9526 NE 2nd Ave Ste 102 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 751-0007 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Phys Grp Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Rathakrishnan, Bharath G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1770978066 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 100

Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 666-4633

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc 4308 Alton Rd Ste 970 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Reinfeld, Howard B, MD<sup>3,4,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1326070319 18260 NE 19th Ave Ste 201 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 956-9062 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Howard B

Reinfeld & Associates Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Rivner, Harold P, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1568857696 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Rodriguez, Yasser, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1336433143 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System

Rosenbaum, Abbe, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1356304554 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-8872 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Samole, Yale M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1477515161 2250 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33133 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

6200 SW 73rd St Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Sancassani, Rhea B, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1003017112 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Santana-Izquierdo, Anays J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F

NPI #1720190986 1100 SW 57th Ave Ph 2 West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 261-0555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-5:00PM F 10:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Anays Santanaizquierdo Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 815 NW 57th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 261-0555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

#### Sarria, Alejandro, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1366617201 950 N Krome Ave Ste 202 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 674-3888 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Israel Galtes

#### Schob, Alan H, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1205843547 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5512 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Segall, Peter H, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1326079864 4302 Alton Rd Ste 750 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 538-8504

Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address:

HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Shaykher, Chander, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1619975893 9999 NE 2nd Ave Ste 100 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 754-1654 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Smithson, Shaun D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1073744520 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 100 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 301 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

3663 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (800) 661-3365 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5666 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MICC.COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Snow, Matthew E, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1114989837 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 310 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-1001 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Sokolowicz, John H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1518067032 30334 Old Dixie Hwy Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 279-2621 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU-TH 8:30AM-1:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FCNEUROLOGY. NET Medical Group: Sokolowicz & Heller Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community 9260 Sunset Dr Ste 220 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 279-2621 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FCNEUROLOGY. NET Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Soto-Quintela, Ana V, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1639495534 7725 NW 48th St Ste 200 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Stang, Robert B, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1376550145 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Sunset Cardiology<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1942495254 9193 Sunset Dr Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-5558 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Tenet Florida Physicians Ser<sup>8</sup> NPI #1659417467 1040 Caribbean Way Miami, FL 33132 (786) 398-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1100 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-1227 *Provider Language(s): English*  1100 NW 95th St Fl 2 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 694-3775 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1190 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-2463 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1190 NW 95th St Ste 303 Miami, FL 33150 (786) 607-8047 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1190 NW 95th St Ste 404 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-1227 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 703 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 892-4114 *Provider Language(s): English* 

17501 Biscayne Blvd Ste 4H Aventura, FL 33160 (305) 949-7101 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2001 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (561) 835-3396 *Provider Language(s): English* 

241 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-2233 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 822-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Florida - Miami-Dade

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 602 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 476-3421 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 604 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 551-9779 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 607 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 774-9400 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 701 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 446-7472 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 705 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 443-5585 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 901 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-7282 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 903 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 443-5585 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: F 8:30AM-5:00PM

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 907 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-7282 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3100 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-8461 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

3650 NW 82nd Ave Doral, FL 33166 (844) 214-9573 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 502 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 594-9333 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3901 NW 79th Ave Ste 222 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 593-1122 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3905 NW 107th Ave Ste 409 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 594-9333 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6175 NW 153rd St Ste 225 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 756-0883 *Provider Language(s): English* 

651 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-6100 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-8510 Provider Language(s): English

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 104 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-8510 Provider Language(s): English

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 107 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-1000 *Provider Language(s): English*  7100 W 20th Ave Ste 205 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-9300 Provider Language(s): English

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 301 Hialeah, FL 33016 (954) 476-9404 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 314 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-9300 Provider Language(s): English

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 504 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 819-1820 Provider Language(s): English

7150 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-6657 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7150 W 20th Ave Ste 615 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-6657 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7500 SW 8th St Ste 206 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 856-8166 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (847) 776-8887 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Ste 308 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-7887 *Provider Language(s): English*  777 E 25th St Ste 409 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-0001 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Ste 420 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-0001 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8660 W Flagler St Ste 130 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 551-9779 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8720 N Kendall Dr Ste 108 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 607-8047 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9526 NE 2nd Ave Ste 101 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 756-0883 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Tolentino, Alfonso O, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1184658866 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish, Tagalog Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# Torres Ortiz, Hernando I, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1073038923 10990 Biscayne Blvd Unit 19 Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-3710 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

1684 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 919-1970 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

200 Crandon Blvd Ste 300 Key Biscayne, FL 33149 (305) 674-2599 *Provider Language(s): English*,

Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 323 Sunny Isles Blvd # 1 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140

Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

# Florida - Miami-Dade

**Tzur, Assaf, MD**<sup>4,8</sup>, **M** NPI #1295889848 100 NW 170th St Ste 410 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 654-6850 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* 

Staff Language(s): Hebrew Hours: TU 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Kindred Hosp So Fl Coral Gables, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

Vadillo, Alberto, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1083606214 4302 Alton Rd Ste 330 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-8303 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Alberto E Vadillo Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Valdes, Pedro J, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1982993879 9400 NW 12th Ave Ste 4 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-2463 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Steward Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

Valerio, Marcos G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1770873317 4100 SW 57th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (305) 856-1064 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.STAMFORDHEA LTHMEDICALGROUP.ORG Medical Group: Mv528 Corp Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

815 NW 57th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 552-1005 *Provider Language(s): English*,

Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.STAMFORDHEA LTHMEDICALGROUP.ORG

Medical Group: Mv528 Corp Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Van Assche, Lowie, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1700128840 6200 SW 72nd St Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Vargas, Mauricio S, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1811002090 10 NW 42nd Ave Ste 300 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 774-0742 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Private Medical Ctr

Veerani, Anila, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1124245147 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Hospital West, Holy Cross Hospital

Velasquez, Alex H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1124377064 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 10 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Velasquez, Juan C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1942477823 9400 NW 12th Ave Ste 4 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-2463 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Steward Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Florida Medical Center

#### Velazquez-Cecena, Jose-Luis E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1396902839 9380 SW 150th St Ste 295

Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

9380 SW 150th St Ste 410 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Venkataraman Martins, Pranav, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1639601958 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 Provider Language(s): English, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 323 Sunny Isles Blvd Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 Provider Language(s): English, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140

(305) 674-2690 *Provider Language(s): English, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

# Florida - Miami-Dade

836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 200

Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Victores, Lorenzo, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1902835762 6450 W 21st Ct Ste 205 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 558-7160 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-W 9:00AM-7:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lorenzo Victores Md Inc Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward

Palmetto General Hospital

Vinardell Lorenzo, Juan M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1871041210 18300 NW 62nd Ave Ste 100 Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 749-6203 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Reyna Health Trust Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Vivas, Pablo H, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1720037690 4302 Alton Rd Ste 1003 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 672-0290 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiology Assc Of Miami Beach Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Weiss, Raul, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1063417426 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 672-2690 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

Zwerling, Leonard J, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1417910795 6200 SW 73rd St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

# Cardiology - Advanced Heart Failure and Transplant

Bauerlein, Eugene J III, MD, M NPI #1841234291 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Grazette, Luanda P, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1013223064 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd FI 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 585-6683 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Munagala, Mrudula R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1124280789 1611 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Telugu* Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 121 Miami, FL 33136 (877) 927-8000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Telugu* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### **Cardiology - Diagnostic**

Cueto, Juan C, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1588614572 4150 NW 7th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 225-7775 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Miami Heart Center Inc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

#### Cardiology - Interventional

Acosta, Raimundo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245280650 4302 Alton Rd Ste 1003 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 672-0290 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiology Assc Of Miami Beach Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

# Advanced Vascular Cardiac and Veins<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1164060497 4160 W 16th Ave Ste 203 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 707-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7480 Bird Rd Ste 560 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 450-1239 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 707-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Alfonso, Carlos E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1053562470 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510

Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Amer, Salah, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1689780926 9193 Sunset Dr Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 204-8932 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Sunset Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Kindred Hosp South Florida Hollywood, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

## Beohar, Nirat, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1558337329 10990 Biscayne Blvd Unit 19 Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-3710 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology (305) 919-1970 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology 2150 W 68th St Ste 100 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 558-8700 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology 323 Sunny Isles Blvd Bldg 1 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070

1684 NE Miami Gardens Dr

Miami, FL 33179

4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2430 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

# Florida - Miami-Dade

4302 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2430 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

Braghiroli, Joao F, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1558673251 100 NW 170th St Ste 410 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 654-6850 *Provider Language(s): English*,

Portuguese

Staff Language(s): Portuguese Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Jackson West Medical Center

1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese

Staff Language(s): Portuguese Hours: TU 1:00PM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Jackson West Medical Center, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

9380 SW 150th St Ste 295 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese* 

Staff Language(s): Portuguese Hours: M 8:45AM-2:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center

Cano, Antonio, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1174525778 8726 NW 26th St Ste 5 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 456-7636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Antonio Cano Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Cardiology On Call NPI #1841479987 4300 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 604-2888 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4300 Alton Rd Ste 2050 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 531-6967 *Provider Language(s): English*  4302 Alton Rd Ste 1000 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 604-2888 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4308 Alton Rd Ste 780 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 531-6967 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4701 N Meridian Ave # ENichollvl Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 604-2888 *Provider Language(s): English* 

815 NW 57th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 531-6967 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Chiravuri, Ravikanth, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1386845774 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 100 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 Provider Language(s): Afrikaans, English, Hindi, Kannada, Telugu Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.REVITALIZECAR EMD.COM Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp South Florida Hollywood, **Cleveland Clinic Florida Health** System, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 Provider Language(s): Afrikaans, English, Hindi, Kannada, Telugu Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.REVITALIZECAR EMD.COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp South Florida Hollywood. Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, Memorial Regional Hospital 3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 Provider Language(s): Afrikaans, English, Hindi, Kannada, Telugu Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM

Web Address: HTTP://WWW.REVITALIZECAR

EMD.COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp South Florida Hollywood, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Correa, Luis F, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1972503019 15100 NW 67th Ave Ste 104 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 571-0671 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM

Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

# Coy, Kevin M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1346230729 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-1005 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MICC.COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Crespo, Hector J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1609215771 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-1005 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 100 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Crudu, Vitalie, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1053527820 12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 704 North Miami, FL 33181 (786) 652-6781 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

Cueto, Juan C, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1588614572 4150 NW 7th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 225-7775 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Miami Heart Center Inc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Demarchena, Eduardo J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1801824339 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600

1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 4011 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7243 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Denis, Rimsky L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1710399613 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 100 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Dieguez, Francisco J JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, Μ NPI #1013053859 145 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 575-1776 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CREDENTIALIN GSOLUTIONSINC.COM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Palms West Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

#### Dyal, Michael D, MD, M

NPI #1669649539 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 3Acc W Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Ergle, Kevin D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1982964870 20950 NE 27th Ct Ste 300 Aventura, FL 33180 (954) 731-1101 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Hca Florida Westside Hospital

Ferreira, Alexandre C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1194754689 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Fuentes, Jorge E, MD, M

NPI #1528350543 4300 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Gallarello, Francesca, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1053398362 4308 Alton Rd Ste 410 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 673-6217 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Francesca Gallarello Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Galvez, Roger D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1881685931 9193 Sunset Dr Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-5558 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group, Sunset Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Garcia, Hugo G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1164412292 9193 Sunset Dr Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-5558 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://SUNSETCARDIOLOGY. COM Medical Group: Sunset Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Ghitelman, Jaime, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1811155518 6200 SW 72nd St Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 301 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Gomez, Camilo A, MD4,8, M NPI #1386900637 100 NW 170th St Ste 410 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 654-6850 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:30AM-2:00PM TU-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 402 Miami, FL 33122

(786) 466-1286 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 1:30PM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Hernandez Vila, Enrique, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1700044617 4160 W 16th Ave Ste 203 Hialeah, FL 33012

(305) 707-5688 Provider Language(s): English,

Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

7480 Bird Rd Ste 560 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 707-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ADVANCEDVCV. COM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 707-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Hourani, Patrick E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1386975175 3661 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants

Jimenez-Carcamo, Francisco J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1295787927 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 640-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Koelbl, Christian O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245460526 2150 W 68th St Ste 100 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 558-8700 *Provider Language(s): English, German* Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, German* 

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 Provider Language(s): English, German

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Bldg 1 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105

Provider Language(s): English, German

Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Ste 602 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105

Provider Language(s): English, German

Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

4300 Alton Rd # 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 *Provider Language(s): English, German* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology NPI #1871595645 4308 Alton Rd Ste 780 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 531-6967 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiology On Call Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 815 NW 57th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 531-6967 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiology On Call Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital Majano, Romeo A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1225090921 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401

Londono, Juan C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-1001 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 310 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-1001 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 663-1001 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Martinez Bermudez, Claudia A, MA<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1538213970 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Martinez Bermudez, Claudia A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1538213970 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida,

Steward Hialeah Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Hialeah Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Lch Palm Springs Campus 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Martinez-Clark, Pedro O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1205933504 100 NW 170th St Ste 305 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 246-5666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pedro Matinezclark Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 1321 NW 14th St Ste 603 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 246-5666 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Pedro Matinezclark Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 110 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 246-5666 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pedro Matinezclark Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 9999 NE 2nd Ave Ste 100 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 754-1654 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pedro Matinezclark Md

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida

Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Mendoza, Cesar E, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M 2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 402 NPI #1275599953 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community Mendoza, Ivan, MD4,8, M NPI #1770790057 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136

(786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center

Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1286 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU 1:00AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center 9380 SW 150th St Ste 295 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 1:00PM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital. Jackson West Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community Montilla, Jorge X, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1457629586 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-1005

*Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Nader, Ralph G, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1023011970 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 100 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 532-6006 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4308 Alton Rd Ste 970 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-6006 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

815 NW 57th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 666-4633 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Paniagua, David, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1457466369 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 *Provider Language(s): English*,

Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

# Pastor-Cervantes, Juan A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1790738680 20803 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33180 (954) 265-7900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Memorial Healthcare Systems Hospital Affiliations: Memorial

Hospital West, Memorial Regional Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke

# Patton, Marquand B JR, DO<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1457617516 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 205 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 817-1344 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Delray Medical Center

## Rivera, Hector F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1609194265 100 NW 170th St Ste 410 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 654-6850 *Provider Language(s): English*,

Spanish

Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Jackson West Medical Center

Sarria, Alejandro, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1366617201 950 N Krome Ave Ste 202 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 674-3888 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Israel Galtes

Schob, Alan H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1205843547 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Schroeder, Eric R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1659572022 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7330 SW 62nd Pl Ste 310 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-1001 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

. Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Sikander, Khizer A, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1962744805 3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Smithson, Shaun D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1073744520 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 100 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 301 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5666

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

3663 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (800) 661-3365 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5666 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MICC.COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON.

COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Valdes, Pedro J, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1982993879 9400 NW 12th Ave Ste 4 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-2463 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Steward Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center Velasquez, Juan C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1942477823 9400 NW 12th Ave Ste 4 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-2463 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Steward Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Florida Medical Center

Vivas, Pablo H, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1720037690 4302 Alton Rd Ste 1003 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 672-0290 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiology Assc Of Miami Beach Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Yavagal, Dileep R, MD, M NPI #1689661217 1150 NW 14th St Ste 410 Miami, FL 33136 (877) 927-8000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Kannada, Marathi* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732

Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Kannada, Marathi Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward North Shore Medical Center

Zambrano, Juan P, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1467442558 9380 SW 150th St Ste 295 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

#### Cardiology - Nuclear

Fuentes, Jorge E, MD, M NPI #1528350543 4300 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Hourani, Patrick E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1386975175 3661 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants

Koelbl, Christian O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245460526 2150 W 68th St Ste 100 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 558-8700 *Provider Language(s): English, German* Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, German* 

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 *Provider Language(s): English, German* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Bldg 1 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 *Provider Language(s): English*,

Provider Language(s): English, German

Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Ste 602 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 *Provider Language(s): English, German* 

Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

4300 Alton Rd # 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 Provider Language(s): English, German

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Pollak, Wayne M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1982607628 20803 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33180 (954) 265-7900 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://MHS.NET/CARDIAC Medical Group: Memorial Healthcare Systems Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital

Sarria, Alejandro, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1366617201 950 N Krome Ave Ste 202 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 674-3888 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Israel Galtes

#### **Cardiovascular Disease**

Abella, Manuel E JR, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1023095403 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 414 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 221-6161 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ABELLAHEART. COM Medical Group: Manuel E Abella Md Acosta, Raimundo, MD<sup>®</sup>, M NPI #1245280650 4302 Alton Rd Ste 1003 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 672-0290 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiology Assc Of Miami Beach Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Aldrich, Harry R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1841253044 2250 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33133 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Alfonso, Carlos E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1053562470 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Almanza, Orlando, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1164412276 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SMIAMIHEART.C OM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 310

South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Amer, Salah, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1689780926 9193 Sunset Dr Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 204-8932 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Sunset Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Kindred Hosp South Florida Hollywood, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

# American Access Care of Miami<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1285872978 9200 S Dadeland Blvd Ste 101 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-1044 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9200 S Dadeland Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-1044 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Anderson, Curtis L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245410687 15600 NW 67th Ave Ste 101 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 598-1555 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Vascular & Spine Institute Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus 21000 NE 28th Ave Ste 202 Aventura, FL 33180 (786) 534-2555 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Medical Group: Floyd A Osterman Jr Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center 7867 N Kendall Dr Ste 130-135 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 598-1555 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Vascular & Spine Institute Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca

Andrade-Bucknor, Sharon N, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1295761583 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Aurelio A Ortiz<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1700194511 2150 Coral Way Fl 2 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 587-1752 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Barcena, Julio A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1013111921 2250 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33133 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Florida Aventura Hospital

6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-8872 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Barquet, Antonio R, MD<sup>4</sup>, M NPI #1174511216 351 N Lejeune Rd Ste 105 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 243-5512 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Antonio R Barquet Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Bauerlein, Eugene J III, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1841234291 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Bazzi, Ali A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1477553063 15100 NW 67th Ave Ste 104 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 571-0671 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 100 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Pht Jackson North Medical Center. Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

Beasley, Robert E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740289016 2601 S Douglas Rd Ste 704 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 716-8225 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Access Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

400 W 41st St Ste 310 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 763-8734 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Access Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Bejar, David, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1659714921 6200 SW 72nd St Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 664-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular

Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Beohar, Nirat, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1558337329 10990 Biscayne Blvd Unit 19 Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-3710 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

1684 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 919-1970 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology 2150 W 68th St Ste 100 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 558-8700 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

Provider Language(s): English, Hindi Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2430 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology 4302 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2430 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Bldg 1

(786) 274-8105

Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160

Bilsker, Martin S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1083650444 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Bordenave, George H, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M

NPI #1326035767 8720 N Kendall Dr Ste 115 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 446-2444 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TU 6:00AM-4:00PM W 8:00AM-4:00PM TH 6:00AM-4:00PM F 8:00AM-2:30PM SA 8:00AM-11:00AM Medical Group: George Bordenave Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Bouza, Manuel, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1497860928 690 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-0331 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:30PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Bouza & Miralles Medical Asc Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Braghiroli, Joao F, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1558673251 100 NW 170th St Ste 410 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 654-6850

Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese

Staff Language(s): Portuguese Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Jackson West Medical Center

9380 SW 150th St Ste 295 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese Staff Language(s): Portuguese Hours: M 8:45AM-2:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center Broward Institute of Cardiology<sup>8</sup> NPI #1730192105 5490 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-2250 Provider Language(s): English

Buendia-Yidios, Mauricio A, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1053586990 950 N Krome Ave Ste 202 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 674-3888 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Israel Galtes

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Buitrago Guevara, Ivan A, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1942525605 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty **Physicians** Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Jackson West Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

9380 SW 150th St Ste 295 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center

Burton, Kristen, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1942697776 7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 310 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Carballo, Pedro P, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1194720078 8260 W Flagler St Ste 2A Miami, FL 33144 (786) 275-9755 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 7:00AM-3:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.DRCARBALLO.C OM Medical Group: Pedro P Carballo Md

NPI #1376532655 4625 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 665-8422 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: SU-SA 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Centurion & Quintana Assoc, South Florida Phys Grp Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center. Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 9526 NE 2nd Ave Ste 102 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 751-0007 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Centurion & Quintana Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center. Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Cerami, Joseph V, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1639231590 15100 NW 67th Ave Ste 104 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 571-0671 Provider Language(s): English

Centurion, Jose J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West Cespedes, Edgardo M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1356304455 11160 SW 88th St Ste 111 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-2325 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Edgardo M Cespedes Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Chakko, Simon C, MD, M NPI #1316998081 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Malay, Tamil* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Chen, Gordon L, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1912108317 401 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 535-7200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Chiravuri, Ravikanth, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1386845774 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 100 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 Provider Language(s): Afrikaans, English, Hindi, Kannada, Telugu Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.REVITALIZECAR FMD.COM Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp South Florida Hollywood. Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 Provider Language(s): Afrikaans, English, Hindi, Kannada, Telugu Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.REVITALIZECAR EMD.COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp South Florida Hollywood, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, Memorial Regional Hospital

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 Provider Language(s): Afrikaans, English, Hindi, Kannada, Telugu Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.REVITALIZECAR EMD.COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp South Florida Hollywood. Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital Colombo, Rosario A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1417120247 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU 12:00PM-5:00PM

# \_\_\_\_\_

Florida - Miami-Dade

Concepcion, Gilbert G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1679572879 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 402 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 400-8600 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gilbert Concepcion Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Westchester General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Correa, Luis F, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1972503019 15100 NW 67th Ave Ste 104 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 571-0671 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Coy, Kevin M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1346230729 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-1005 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MICC.COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center,

## Crudu, Vitalie, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1053527820 12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 704 North Miami, FL 33181 (786) 652-6781 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

NPI #1003855511 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 487-3334 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Jorge L Cuello Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 6200 SW 72nd St Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 7725 NW 48th St Ste 200 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 Provider Language(s): English Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Cueto, Juan C, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1588614572 4150 NW 7th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 225-7775 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Miami Heart Center Inc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida

Cuello, Jorge L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Curry, Bryan H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740249267 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Davenport, James D, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1235140823 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-1005 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Mercy Hospital

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM

Deangelo, Osmany, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1427019728 7867 N Kendall Dr Ste 130-135 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 598-1555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Vascular & Spine Institute

# Demarchena, Eduardo J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1801824339 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

## Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 4011 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7243 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Demorizi-Curiel, Nestor M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

NPI #1851333975 6200 SW 73rd St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7330 SW 62nd Pl Ste 301 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

8500 SW 92nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Desir, Ranley M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1629071576 815 NW 57th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Dhairyawan, Rajesh, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497758692 9900 SW 107th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 412-0998 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 8:30AM-4:00PM TU 8:30AM-5:00PM W 8:30AM-2:00PM TH 8:30AM-5:00PM F 8:30AM-4:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIHEARTCA **RE.ORG** Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Diego, Joaquin N, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1154311264 7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 202 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 270-3075 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CARDIOLOGYHE ALTHCARE.COM Medical Group: Cardiology Healthcare Of S Florida Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Dieguez, Francisco J JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1013053859 145 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 575-1776 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CREDENTIALIN GSOLUTIONSINC.COM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida. Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Palms West Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Dong, Chunming, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1518021054 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): Chinese, Enalish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): Chinese, Enalish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125

(305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): Chinese, English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Dumenigo, Rodolfo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1003865213 551 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIBEACHME DICALGROUP.COM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

7500 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-9686 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIBEACHME DICALGROUP.COM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

9611 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33165 (305) 534-2634 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIBEACHME DICALGROUP.COM Medical Group: Miami Beach Medical Group: Miami Beach Medical Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Dyal, Michael D, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1669649539 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 3Acc W Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Elajami, Tarec K, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1174066005 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Ergle, Kevin D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1982964870 20950 NE 27th Ct Ste 300 Aventura, FL 33180 (954) 731-1101 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Hca Florida Westside Hospital

Escolar, Esteban, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1891965158 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2110 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Fernandez, Louis A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1952388274 2301 NW 87th Ave Ste 502 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 558-3300 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.YOURHEARTFL ORIDA.COM

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Florin, Todd J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1790741783 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 403 Aventura, FL 33180 (786) 565-2400 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Electrophysiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Franco, Manuel A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1396763595 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

151 NW 11th St Ste E102 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4877 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

551 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

7500 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-9686 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 9611 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33165 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Frey, Martin J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1164424719 3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MICC.COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants

Frost, Lauren E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1598926966 2250 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33133 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Fuentes, Jorge E, MD, M NPI #1528350543 4300 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Galvez, Roger D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1881685931 9193 Sunset Dr Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-5558 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group, Sunset Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Garcia, Hugo G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1164412292 9193 Sunset Dr Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-5558 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://SUNSETCARDIOLOGY. COM Medical Group: Sunset Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Garcia, Peter V, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1124075478 7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 224-1864 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Peter V Garcia Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital Ghahramani, Mehrdad, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1851718951 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 4011 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7243 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Ghitelman, Jaime, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1811155518 6200 SW 72nd St Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 301 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Gil, Ruben J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1760411003 9065 SW 87th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 273-6010 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 9:00AM-12:00PM TU 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-12:00PM F 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Ruben J Gil Md Pa

# Florida - Miami-Dade

**Goldberger, Jeffrey, MD**<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1033147673 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

# Hebrew

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 3Acc W Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 10 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Gonzalez, Efrain H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1184687329 11020 SW 88th St Ste 102C Miami, FL 33176 (786) 703-6120 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Gujarati, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 7:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://EHGONZALEZMD.CO M Medical Group: Efrain H Gonzalez Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Grazette, Luanda P, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1013223064 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd FI 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 585-6683 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Grillo, Michael, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1598147340 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Gutierrez, Alexis, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1700806106 1380 N Krome Ave Florida City, FL 33034 (305) 882-7747 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Inpatient Healthcare Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

13903 NW 67th Ave Ste 440 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 882-7747 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Medical Group: Inpatient Healthcare Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus Hare, Joshua M, MD, M NPI #1548209109 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 4011 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7243 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Harris, Joshua A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1083622906 7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 310 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-1001 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Hejjaji, Vittal, MD<sup>1,3,8</sup>, M NPI #1386038388 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1072 *Provider Language(s): English, Kannada* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

323 Sunny Isles Blvd # 1 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 Provider Language(s): English, Kannada Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 Provider Language(s): English, Kannada Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 Provider Language(s): English, Kannada Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Heller, Dean R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1093815508 9240 Sunset Dr Ste 116 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 412-8315 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community Hernandez Vila, Enrique, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1700044617

4160 W 16th Ave Ste 203 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 707-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

7480 Bird Rd Ste 560 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 707-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ADVANCEDVCV. COM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 707-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Hernandez, Fernando, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1881807634 305 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-3999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Horvath, Sofia, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1619366259 6050 W 20th Ave FI 3

Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

Hourani, Patrick E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1386975175 3661 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants 3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Hrachian Haftevani, Hakop, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1174606529 4302 Alton Rd Ste 570 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 663-3377 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hakop Hrachian Haftevani Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida. Steward Palmetto General Hospital 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hakop Hrachian Haftevani Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida. Steward Palmetto General Hospital 975 Baptist Way Ste 203 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hakop Hrachian Haftevani Md

Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital Ibrahim, Walid M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1205218609 100 NW 170th St Ste 410 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 654-6850 Provider Language(s): Arabic, Enalish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 410 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 654-6850 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English Hours: TU-TH 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Interian, Alberto JR, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1386673663 3659 S Miami Ave Ste 4008 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-2642 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood

Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Jimenez-Carcamo, Francisco J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1295787927 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 640-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Koelbl, Christian O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245460526 2150 W 68th St Ste 100 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 558-8700 *Provider Language(s): English, German* Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, German* 

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 Provider Language(s): English, German

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Bldg 1 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 Provider Language(s): English, German Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology 323 Sunny Isles Blvd Ste 602 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 Provider Language(s): English, German Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology 4300 Alton Rd # 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 Provider Language(s): English, German Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Lambrakos, Litsa K, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1801039953 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Greek, Spanish, Swedish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek, Spanish, Swedish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lineen, Edward B, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1861676264 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2363 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Londono, Juan C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1871595645

4308 Alton Rd Ste 780 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 531-6967

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiology On Call

Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

815 NW 57th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 531-6967 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiology On Call

Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

254

Lora, Julio C, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1295772911 20215 NW 2nd Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Doctors Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Select Specialty Hospital - Miami 3855 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Doctors Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Westchester General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Select Specialty Hospital - Miami Lowery, Maureen H, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1053343483 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510

Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Majano, Romeo A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1225090921 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-1001 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 310 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-1001 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 7725 NW 48th St Ste 100

Doral, FL 33166 (305) 663-1001 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Margolesky, Jason, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1801162813 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Marquez, Jose L, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1710956958 2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 901 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-7282 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

#### Martel, Jose A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1124053061 2250 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33133 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 301 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Martin, Jose C, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1861429425 12905 SW 42nd St Ste 106 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 265-4441 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Martinez Bermudez, Claudia A, MA<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1538213970 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Martinez Bermudez, Claudia A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1538213970 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Hialeah Hospital. University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Hialeah Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Lch Palm Springs Campus

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Martinez, Melvin A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1396768552

NPI #1396768552 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 902 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-7636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Casa De Corazon Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 9299 SW 152nd St Ste 104 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 856-7636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: W 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Casa De Corazon Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Martinez-Clark, Pedro O, MD<sup>8</sup>, Μ NPI #1205933504 100 NW 170th St Ste 305 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 246-5666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pedro Matinezclark Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 1321 NW 14th St Ste 603 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 246-5666 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Pedro Matinezclark Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 110 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 246-5666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pedro Matinezclark Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 9999 NE 2nd Ave Ste 100 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 754-1654 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pedro Matinezclark Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Mas, Ildefonso J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1184697195 3181 Coral Way FI 5 Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 858-3494 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mas Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 3181 Coral Way FI 5Th Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 858-3494 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mas Cardiology Group Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Mawad, Maurice R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1508101809 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-1005 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Miami, FL 33180 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Mendoza, Cesar E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 101

NPI #1275599953 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community

1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Mendoza, Ivan, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1770790057 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center

2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 402 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1286 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU 1:00AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht

Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center

9380 SW 150th St Ste 295 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 1:00PM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Jackson West Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community Mihos, Christos G, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1831481894 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek, Spanish* Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

4300 Alton Rd # 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 Provider Language(s): English, Greek, Spanish Staff Language(s): Greek, Spanish Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

Mirwais, Maiwand, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1386026235 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-1005 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

15100 NW 67th Ave Ste 104 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 571-0671 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Mitrani, Raul, MD, M NPI #1356397020 1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4343 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5544 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pl

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward North Shore Medical Center

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-P 8.00AM-5.00PM Hospital Affiliations: Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 10 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

Mohan, Chaitra, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1396163119 1801 NW 9th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8484 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Public Health Trust Jmh Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 600 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8484

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Public Health Trust Jmh Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Munagala, Mrudula R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1124280789 1611 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Telugu* Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 121 Miami, FL 33136 (877) 927-8000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Telugu* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Myerburg, Robert J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1073549762 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Nader, Adam C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1922394998 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 100 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

4308 Alton Rd Ste 970 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-6006 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Nader, Ralph G, MD<sup>3,4,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1023011970 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 100 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 532-6006 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4308 Alton Rd Ste 970 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-6006 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

815 NW 57th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Narula, Onkar S, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1700893583 1321 NW 14th St Ste 500

Miami, FL 33125 (305) 324-6700 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Onkar S Narula Md

41 Casuarina Concourse Coral Gables, FL 33143 (305) 324-6700 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Medical Group: Onkar S Narula Md

Ortiz Munoz, Luis, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1568563401 4675 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 203 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7725 NW 48th St Ste 200 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

# Florida - Miami-Dade

8500 SW 92nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Ortiz, Aurelio A JR, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M

NPI #1811958945 2150 Coral Way Fl 2 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 587-1752 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aurelio A Ortiz Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Osorio Filho, Jose JR, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1821201690 11760 SW 40th St Ste 301 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 350 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Palomo, Andres R, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1295730422 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 208 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 667-7220 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-3:30PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Interven/miami Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Paniagua, David, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1457466369 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Pastoriza, Jorge, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1619958824 9193 SW 72nd St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-5558 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Sunset Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Polanco-Salcedo, Gerardo A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1669415741 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-8872 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc 7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Pollak, Wayne M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1982607628 20803 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33180 (954) 265-7900 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Hebrew, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://MHS.NET/CARDIAC Medical Group: Memorial Healthcare Systems Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital Reinfeld, Howard B, MD<sup>3,4,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1326070319 18260 NE 19th Ave Ste 201 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 956-9062 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Howard B Reinfeld & Associates Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Reyna, Javier, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1780991547 18300 NW 62nd Ave Ste 100 Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 749-6203 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Reyna Health Trust

Rosenbaum, Abbe, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1356304554 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-8872 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Samole, Yale M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1477515161 2250 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33133 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

6200 SW 73rd St Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Sancassani, Rhea B, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1003017112 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Schneider, Neil S, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1851451587 4302 Alton Rd Ste 570 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 534-2916 Provider Language(s): English, French Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Neil S Schneider Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Schob, Alan H, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1205843547 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Segall, Peter H, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1326079864 4302 Alton Rd Ste 750 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 538-8504 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Shaykher, Chander, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1619975893 9999 NE 2nd Ave Ste 100 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 754-1654 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

Smithson, Shaun D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1073744520 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5666 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MICC.COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Snow, Matthew E. MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1114989837

6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 310 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-1001 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

NPI #1518067032 30334 Old Dixie Hwy Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 279-2621 Provider Language(s): English Hours: TU-TH 8:30AM-1:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FCNEUROLOGY. NET Medical Group: Sokolowicz & Heller Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community 9260 Sunset Dr Ste 220 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 279-2621 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FCNEUROLOGY. NET Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community Sosa, Oscar, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1972567733

Sokolowicz, John H, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1972567733 7867 N Kendall Dr Ste 130-135 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 598-1555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Vascular & Spine Institute Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital Soto-Quintela, Ana V, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1639495534 7725 NW 48th St Ste 200 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Swischuk, Peter, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1053585380 400 W 41st St Ste 310 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 763-8734 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Access

Tolentino, Alfonso O, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1184658866 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish, Tagalog Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Torres, Jose L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497900831 10990 Biscayne Blvd Unit 19 Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-3710 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

1684 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 919-1970 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

200 Crandon Blvd Ste 300 Key Biscayne, FL 33149 (305) 674-2599 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 2504 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33137 (786) 598-4560 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Bldg 1 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address:

HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 200

Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Tuckler, Aaron B, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1760771000 9570 SW 107th Ave Ste C204 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-6464 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.DRAARONBTUC KLER.COM

Tzur, Assaf, MD4,8, M

West

NPI #1295889848 100 NW 170th St Ste 410 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 654-6850 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew Staff Language(s): Hebrew Hours: TU 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Kindred Hosp So Fl Coral Gables, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital

Vadillo, Alberto, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1083606214 4302 Alton Rd Ste 330 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-8303 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Alberto E Vadillo Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Vascular and Spine Institute<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1518044775 7867 N Kendall Dr Ste 130 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 598-1555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Veerani, Anila, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1124245147 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Hospital West, Holy Cross Hospital

MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1396902839 9380 SW 150th St Ste 295 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 9380 SW 150th St Ste 410 Miami, FL 33176

Velazquez-Cecena, Jose-Luis E,

Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Venkataraman Martins, Pranav, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M

NPI #1639601958 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 Provider Language(s): English, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 Provider Language(s): English, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 Provider Language(s): English, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Victores, Lorenzo, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1902835762 6450 W 21st Ct Ste 205 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 558-7160 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Staff Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-W 9:00AM-7:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lorenzo Victores Md Inc Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital Weiss, Raul, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1063417426 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 672-2690 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

Zambrano, Juan P, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1467442558 9380 SW 150th St Ste 295 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Zebede, Joseph, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1205892502 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 201 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 674-6770 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Joseph Zebede Md

Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

4308 Alton Rd Ste 980 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-6770 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Hebrew, Medical Term Interpreter Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Joseph Zebede Md

Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Zide, Kenneth M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1346454915 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-1005 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital 15100 NW 67th Ave Ste 104 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 571-0671 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM F-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital. Memorial Regional Hospital

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 100 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MICC.COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Memorial Regional Hospital 3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5666 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

Zwerling, Leonard J, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1417910795 6200 SW 73rd St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

#### **Chiropractic Medicine**

Baum, Michael N, DC<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1073514436 1175 71st St Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 864-1419 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-7:00PM TU 8:00AM-6:30PM W 8:00AM-7:00PM TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:30PM Web Address: HTTP://MIAMIBEACHCHIRO.C OM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Del Campillo, Maria D, DC<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1376656397 3625 NW 82nd Ave Ste 320 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 593-1555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-7:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.TLCCHIROCENT ER.COM

Garcia, Yolaris, DC<sup>8,9</sup>, F NPI #1134218688 980 NE 126th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 981-0899 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.AWESOMECHIR OPRACTIC.COM

Hidalgo, Manuel A, DC<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1225026347 1181 Bluebird Ave Miami Springs, FL 33166 (305) 742-6890 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-7:00PM Martinez, Damian, DC<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1508833492 12595 SW 137th Ave Ste 108 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 388-7577 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M 8:30AM-6:30PM TU 4:00PM-7:00PM W 8:30AM-6:30PM TH 4:00PM-7:00PM F 8:30AM-6:30PM SA 9:00AM-12:00PM Web Address: HTTP://MARTINEZCHIROPRA CTIC.COM

Ollet, Branden, DC<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1417583832 15118 SW 72nd St Miami, FL 33193 (305) 386-9559 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-3:00PM

Papa, John, DC<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1700808540 1001 Ives Dairy Rd Miami, FL 33179 (786) 272-5697 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Royal Palm Beach Rehab

Quality Managed Healthcare<sup>8</sup> NPI #1356619423 1181 Bluebird Ave Miami Springs, FL 33166 (305) 742-6890 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Sabater, Damaris, DC<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1679719629 12595 SW 137th Ave Ste 108 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 388-7577 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-6:30PM TU 8:00AM-5:00PM

Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-6:30PM TU 8:00AM-5:00PM W 8:00AM-6:30PM TH 8:00AM-6:30PM F 8:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:00PM Web Address: HTTPS://WWW.MYMIAMICHIR OPRACTORS.COM/

Witherell, Charles T, DC<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1760440788 97 NE 15th St Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-7300 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M 8:00AM-6:00PM TU 8:00AM-12:00PM W-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.HOMESTEADCH IROPRACTOR.COM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

For more information about behavioral/mental health benefits, see "Accessing your behavioral/mental health benefits" in the Introduction section of this directory.

Specialists

268

# Clinical Cardiac Electrophysiology

Concepcion, Gilbert G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1679572879 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 402 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 400-8600 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gilbert Concepcion Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Westchester General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Davenport, James D, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1235140823 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-1005 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Florin, Todd J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1790741783 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 403 Aventura, FL 33180 (786) 565-2400 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Electrophysiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Garcia, Peter V, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1124075478 7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 224-1864 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Peter V Garcia Md

Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital NPI #1033147673 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1321 NW 14th St

Goldberger, Jeffrey, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600

Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English*,

#### Hebrew

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

#### Hebrew

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 3Acc W Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 10 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Gonzalez, Efrain H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1184687329 11020 SW 88th St Ste 102C Miami, FL 33176 (786) 703-6120 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Gujarati, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 7:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://EHGONZALEZMD.CO M Medical Group: Efrain H

Gonzalez Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Haddad, Elie R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740242361 8500 SW 92nd St Ste 208 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 661-0169 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Arrhythmia Center Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

8500 SW 92nd St Ste B-208 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 661-0169 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Hakop Hrachian Haftevani MD<sup>1</sup> NPI #1891996104 4300 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Hakop Hrachian Haftevani Md<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1891996104 4302 Alton Rd Ste 700 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 663-3337 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Hakop Hrachian Haftevani MD<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1891996104 4308 Alton Rd Ste 740 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Hakop Hrachian Haftevani Md<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1891996104 5975 Sunset Dr Ste 802 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Hakop Hrachian Haftevani MD<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1891996104 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

4302 Alton Rd Ste 570 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6200 SW 73rd St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 629-2669 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 704 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* 

975 Baptist Way Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* 

975 Baptist Way Ste 202 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* 

975 Baptist Way Ste 203 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Hrachian Haftevani, Hakop, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1174606529 4302 Alton Rd Ste 570 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hakop Hrachian Haftevani Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hakop Hrachian Haftevani Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

975 Baptist Way Ste 203 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hakop Hrachian Haftevani Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Interian, Alberto JR, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1386673663 3659 S Miami Ave Ste 4008 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-2642 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Joseph Zebede MD<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1881650794 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 201 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 674-6770 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4308 Alton Rd Ste 980 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-6770 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Lambrakos, Litsa K, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1801039953 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek, Spanish, Swedish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek, Spanish, Swedish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Martel, Jose A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1124053061 2250 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33133 (305) 666-4633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 301 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Mendoza, Ivan, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1770790057 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center

2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 402 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1286 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU 1:00AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center 9380 SW 150th St Ste 295 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 1:00PM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital. Jackson West Medical Center. Pht Jackson South Community Mirwais, Maiwand, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1386026235

NPI #1386026235 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-1005 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

15100 NW 67th Ave Ste 104 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 571-0671 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

## Mitrani, Raul, MD, M

NPI #1356397020 1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4343 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-E 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5544 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward North Shore Medical Center 1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 10 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center.

University Of Miami Hospitals &

Clinics, Joe Dimaggio Childrens

Hospital Mohan, Chaitra, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1396163119 1801 NW 9th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8484 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Public Health Trust Jmh Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 600 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8484 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Public Health Trust Jmh Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Myerburg, Robert J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1073549762 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Osorio Filho, Jose JR, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1821201690 11760 SW 40th St Ste 301 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 350 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery

#### Peter V Garcia MD<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1861784175 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 301 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 224-1864 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 224-1864 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Rutzen Lopez, Hans C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1801022165 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hakop Hrachian Haftevani Md

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 704 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hakop Hrachian Haftevani Md 975 Baptist Way Ste 203 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hakop Hrachian Haftevani Md

#### Torres, Jose L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1497900831 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Tzur, Assaf, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1295889848 100 NW 170th St Ste 410 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 654-6850 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew Staff Language(s): Hebrew Hours: TU 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida. Kindred Hosp So Fl Coral Gables, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Velasquez, Alex H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1124377064 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 10 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Weiss, Raul, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1063417426 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 672-2690 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

Zebede, Joseph, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1205892502 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 201 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 674-6770 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Joseph Zebede Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

4308 Alton Rd Ste 980 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-6770 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Hebrew, Medical Term Interpreter Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Joseph Zebede Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Zide, Kenneth M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1346454915 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-1005 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM F-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

15100 NW 67th Ave Ste 104 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 571-0671 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 100 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MICC.COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca

Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Memorial Regional Hospital

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5666

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

## Cornea and External Diseases

Abou Shousha, Mohamed, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1174839583 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Alfonso, Carlos E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

NPI #1053562470 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Alfonso, Eduardo, MD, M

NPI #1417990631 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Amescua, Guillermo, MD, M NPI #1376734095 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Cabot, Florence, MD, F

NPI #1477805273 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 326-6111 *Provider Language(s): English, French* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Tonk, Rahul S, MD, M

NPI #1316207913 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 482-5275 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# Dermatology

Health Network One<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1972727816 11760 SW 40th St Ste 451 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 227-9233 *Provider Language(s): English* 

147 Alhambra Cir Ste 111 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 567-1930 *Provider Language(s): English* 

15495 Eagle Nest Ln Ste 270 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 557-6719 *Provider Language(s): English* 

475 Biltmore Way Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 324-2110 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7800 SW 57th Ave Ste 110 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 740-6181 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8740 N Kendall Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 661-8978 *Provider Language(s): English* 

925 NE 30th Ter Ste 308 Homestead, FL 33033 (786) 670-9799 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 300 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-0393 *Provider Language(s): English*  Rodriguez, David A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1700980307 147 Alhambra Cir Ste 111 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 567-1930 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 10:00AM-12:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital

Rosen, Kenneth A, MD<sup>3,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1982625406 10300 SW 72nd St Ste 150 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 279-6012 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.KENROSENMDD ERM.COM Medical Group: Health Network One

# Endocrinology, Diabetes, and Metabolism

Andreina Rojas MD<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1720517535 4302 Alton Rd Ste 620 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (786) 433-2450 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM E-mail: STAFF@MDE.CARE Angueira-Serrano, Eugenio, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1578621702 5040 NW 7th St Ste 635 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 644-2212 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-4:00PM F 8:30AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Miami Endocrine Associates

Apaza Concha, Ana C, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1871797332 209 NE 95th St Ste 4 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 206-8610 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jopa Endocrinology 5961 NW 173rd Dr Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 556-7500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Attia, George R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1528082153 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8642 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Aventura Endocrine Associates<sup>8</sup> NPI #1720001191 2801 NE 213th St Miami, FL 33180 (305) 937-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Baidal, David, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1487896643 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Baquerizo, Hernan R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1053378893 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 505 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 859-9837 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Hernan R Baquerizo Md

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 402 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 859-9837 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Barrera, Carlos M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1841371093 151 NW 11th St Ste W101 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-6044 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU 9:00AM-12:00PM W 9:00AM-3:30PM 7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 306 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 274-4339 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Ctaff Language(a): Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM W 1:00PM-5:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Bendix, Marcelo V, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1053365551

11750 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33175 (305) 227-5300 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Marcelo Bendix Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

11760 Bird Rd Ste 642 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 553-6744 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Marcelo Bendix Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 3100 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (954) 788-0032 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Marcelo Bendix Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Bernal-Mizrachi, Ernesto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1801812110 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd FI 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Bleicher, Jeremy S, DO<sup>1,3,8</sup>, M NPI #1053656561 1380 NE Miami Gardens Dr Ste 155 North Miami Beach, FL 33179 (305) 902-1663 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: South Beach Endocrine Wellness

#### Carlos M Barrera<sup>8</sup>

151 NW 11th St Ste W101 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 274-4339 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 306 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 274-4339 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Chertman, Lila S, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1124424015

1111 Kane Concourse Ste 511 Bay Harbor Islands, FL 33154 (305) 861-8450 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Marcos Chertman Md

Chertman, Marcos M, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1003865262 1111 Kane Concourse Ste 511 Bay Harbor Islands, FL 33154 (305) 324-5481 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-4:00PM W 9:30AM-4:00PM TH 9:00AM-4:00PM F 9:00AM-1:30PM Medical Group: Marcos Chertman Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

#### Claudio Deprisco MD<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1679712111 12002 SW 128th Ct Ste 204 Miami, FL 33186 (786) 293-8353 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 400 Miami, FL 33183 (786) 293-8353 *Provider Language(s): English*  Delgado Varela, Irina C, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1558673368 8501 SW 124th Ave Ste 206 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 273-1919 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Kenneth B Shephard Md

Denham, Misha, DO<sup>2,8</sup>, M NPI #1689659096 2695 S Le Jeune Rd Ste 203 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 672-8559 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-4:00PM F 8:00AM-12:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ENDOCRINESOL UTIONS.COM Medical Group: Endocrine Solutions Of South Florida

#### Deprisco, Claudio, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1346233939

8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 400 Miami, FL 33183 (786) 293-8353 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Claudio Deprisco Md Goldberg, Ronald B, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1528023710 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Gomez, Angela A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1720164064 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 606 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-7779 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Angela Gomez Md Pa

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# Gra Menendez, Silvia G, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1265743306 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-3636 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Hannoush, Zeina C, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1578838843 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Iacobellis, Gianluca, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1003123415 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

7000 W 12th Ave Ste 4 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 243-7070 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Jara, Mark A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1942646062 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-3636 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Jimenez-Victores, Sonia M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F

NPI #1548299498 315 W 49th St Unit A Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 820-4426 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-1:45PM Medical Group: Sonia Jimenezvictores Endo Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital

Jopa Endocrinology<sup>8</sup> NPI #1922716984 209 NE 95th St Ste 4 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 206-8610 Provider Language(s): English

Kahn-Ghany, Alina, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1053512343 401 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 535-7200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Lagari-Libhaber, Violet S, DO<sup>8</sup>, F 1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 NPI #1780882456 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136

(305) 243-8644 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

R

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Manzano, Alex J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1356523633 4302 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 672-7560 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: STAFF@MDE.CARE Medical Group: Andreina Rojas Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai

Medical Center Of Florida

7887 N Kendall Dr Ste 215 Miami, FL 33156 (786) 433-2450 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: STAFF@MDE.CARE Medical Group: Andreina Rojas Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible.<sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.<sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider.<sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

## Marcelo Bendix MD<sup>8</sup> NPI #1992062558 11760 Bird Rd Ste 642 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 553-6744 *Provider Language(s): English*

3100 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (954) 788-0032 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Marcos Chertman Md<sup>8</sup> NPI #1619131737 1111 Kane Concourse Ste 511 Bay Harbor Islands, FL 33154 (305) 861-8450 Provider Language(s): English

Martin Medical Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1013304534 8500 SW 92nd St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33156 (786) 703-3557 Provider Language(s): English

Martin, Yanelis, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1699977884 8500 SW 92nd St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33156 (786) 703-3557 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MARTINMEDICA LCENTER.COM Medical Group: Martin Medical Center

## Miranda-Palma, Bresta Y, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1467417204 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1450 NW 10th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-3636 *Provider Language(s): English*,

Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Peicher, Katherine T, DO<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1588910350 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 305 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr

710 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://MYMBCHC.ORG/ Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Perez, Rodolfo A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1154359479 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 304 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 512-4411 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Rodolfo Alfredo Perez Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Quintero, Luis C, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1710073648 420 S Dixie Hwy Ste 4E Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 666-9963 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 10:00AM-2:30PM TU 2:00PM-2:30PM W 10:00AM-2:30PM TH 2:00PM-5:00PM F 10:00AM-2:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

#### Rivera, Carlos E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1356459630 8260 W Flagler St Ste 1H Miami, FL 33144 (305) 220-5191 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: TU-TH 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Westchester General Hospital Rivero, Ailyn M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1427570704 8649 NW 186th St Hialeah, FL 33015 (954) 265-7550 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital

Rodolfo Alfredo Perez<sup>8</sup> 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 304 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 512-4411 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Rojas, Andreina, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1245542208 4302 Alton Rd Ste 400 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (786) 433-2450 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Andreina Rojas Md

4302 Alton Rd Ste 620 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (786) 433-2450 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Andreina Rojas Md

7887 N Kendall Dr Ste 215 Miami, FL 33156 (786) 433-2450 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Andreina Rojas Md Shapiro, Elton T, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1275551442 2801 NE 213th St Miami, FL 33180 (305) 937-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Endocrine Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

#### Shephard, Kenneth, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1568411262 8501 SW 124th Ave Ste 206 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 273-1909 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 7:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Kenneth B Shephard Md

Skyler, Jay S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1437114691 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

## **Specialists**

## South Beach Endocrine Wellness<sup>8</sup> NPI #1083139919 1380 NE Miami Gardens Dr Ste 155 North Miami Beach, FL 33179 (305) 902-1663 Provider Language(s): English

Tenet Florida Physicians Ser<sup>8</sup> NPI #1659417467 1040 Caribbean Wav

Miami, FL 33132 (786) 398-4000 Provider Language(s): English

1100 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-1227 Provider Language(s): English

1100 NW 95th St Fl 2 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 694-3775 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1190 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-2463 Provider Language(s): English

1190 NW 95th St Ste 303 Miami, FL 33150 (786) 607-8047 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1190 NW 95th St Ste 404 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-1227 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 703 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 892-4114 *Provider Language(s): English*  17501 Biscayne Blvd Ste 4H Aventura, FL 33160 (305) 949-7101 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2001 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (561) 835-3396 *Provider Language(s): English* 

241 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-2233 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 822-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 602 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 476-3421 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 604 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 551-9779 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 607 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 774-9400 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 701 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 446-7472 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 705 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 443-5585 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# 2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 901 Miami, FL 33133

Florida - Miami-Dade

(305) 285-7282 Provider Language(s): English

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 903 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 443-5585 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: F 8:30AM-5:00PM

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 907 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-7282 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3100 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-8461 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3650 NW 82nd Ave Doral, FL 33166 (844) 214-9573 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 502 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 594-9333 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3901 NW 79th Ave Ste 222 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 593-1122 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3905 NW 107th Ave Ste 409 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 594-9333 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6175 NW 153rd St Ste 225 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 756-0883 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

651 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-6100 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-8510 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 104 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-8510 Provider Language(s): English

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 107 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 205 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-9300 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 301 Hialeah, FL 33016 (954) 476-9404 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 314 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-9300 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 504 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 819-1820 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7150 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-6657 *Provider Language(s): English*  7150 W 20th Ave Ste 615 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-6657 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7500 SW 8th St Ste 206 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 856-8166 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (847) 776-8887 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Ste 308 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-7887 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Ste 409 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-0001 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Ste 420 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-0001 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8660 W Flagler St Ste 130 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 551-9779 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8720 N Kendall Dr Ste 108 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 607-8047 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9526 NE 2nd Ave Ste 101 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 756-0883 *Provider Language(s): English*  Thaler, Leonard M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1538187166 2801 NE 213th St Miami, FL 33180 (305) 937-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Endocrine Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

## Vasquez, Sofia E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F

NPI #1285791350 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 214 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-9650 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Steward Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Vendrame, Francesco, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1093119554

1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Villabona, Carmen V, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1558432997 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Weiss, Roy E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1104989623 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5215 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1450 NW 10th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## **Family Practice**

Alvarez and Edmiston MD<sup>8</sup> NPI #1417138454 9536 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 754-7521 Provider Language(s): English

Avello, Tanzie, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1528489713 12955 SW 132nd St Ste 104 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 520-5750 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Dr Wentworth Jarrett

# Florida - Miami-Dade

12955 SW 132nd St Ste 104 # 3B Miami, FL 33186 (305) 520-5750 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Medical Group: Dr Wentworth Jarrett

12955 SW 132nd St Ste 104Th; Bldg 3 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 520-5750 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Medical Group: Dr Wentworth Jarrett

Best Value Healthcare<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1790152015 10281 Sunset Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 596-5656 *Provider Language(s): English* 

10281 SW 72nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 596-5656 *Provider Language(s): English* 

215 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 557-8444 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2150 W 76th St Ste 110 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 821-9791 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4980 W 10th Ave Ste 103 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 557-8444 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Best, Thomas M, MD, M NPI #1669439782 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Blair-Pottinger, Sharon C, PA<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1518030121 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 253-5100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

Ciraldo, Katrina J, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1902269202 1009 NW 5th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1150 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7570 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1150 NW 14th St Ste 410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7570 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2872 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 4070 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Dormoy, Alexandra, PA<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1114203536 6141 Sunset Dr Ste 102A South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 665-6926 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians 7374 SW 93rd Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 661-2002 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU-TH 10:00AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Edmiston and Alvarez MD PA<sup>8</sup> 9536 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 754-7521 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Franck, Geden, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1972920890 2063 Biscayne Blvd Ste 501 Miami, FL 33137 (954) 265-7700 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital

Glez and Glez Medical Center<sup>8</sup> 3804 NW 167th St Opa Locka, FL 33054 (305) 624-2700 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Gutleber Medical Group<sup>8</sup> NPI #1770010753 139 NE 15th St Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-1213 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Health Network One<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1972727816 11760 SW 40th St Ste 451 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 227-9233 *Provider Language(s): English* 

147 Alhambra Cir Ste 111 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 567-1930 *Provider Language(s): English* 

15495 Eagle Nest Ln Ste 270 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 557-6719 *Provider Language(s): English* 

475 Biltmore Way Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 324-2110 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7800 SW 57th Ave Ste 110 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 740-6181 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8740 N Kendall Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 661-8978 *Provider Language(s): English* 

925 NE 30th Ter Ste 308 Homestead, FL 33033 (786) 670-9799 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 300 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-0393 *Provider Language(s): English*  Henry, Stephen N, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1679905707 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd FI 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 326-6590 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Hyunh, Jennifer, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1689915332 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 662-7234 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Jalice, Marlene, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1467699256 4125 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 424-3101 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Citrus HIth Network /prof Fee

Kendall Family Medical Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1376784801 11760 SW 40th St Ste 112 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-6464 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Marcela Weiss MD PA<sup>8</sup> 20770 W Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33180 (305) 933-9740 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Miami Family Medical Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1215029921 10146 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 553-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* 

North Miami Medical<sup>8</sup> NPI #1821293127 823 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 895-7840 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): French, Spanish Hours: SU-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

Nova Medical Services Wound Care Division<sup>8</sup> NPI #1578145793 8260 W Flagler St Ste 21 Miami, FL 33144 (786) 715-9183 Provider Language(s): English

Penas, Jose G, PA<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1013054535 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Pierre Edouard MD<sup>8</sup> NPI #1730436205 16161 NW 57th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 625-3409 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Premier Care Associates<sup>8</sup> NPI #1821495094 11760 SW 40th St Ste 323 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 696-7557 Provider Language(s): English

1435 W 49th Pl Ste 300 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 551-6666 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste G166 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 835-0551 Provider Language(s): English

8000 SW 117th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 279-0152 *Provider Language(s): English* 

87 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 536-5001 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8780 SW 8th St Ste 22 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 554-6198 *Provider Language(s): English* 

900 W 49th St Ste 448 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-3111 *Provider Language(s): English*  9829 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 551-6666 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Preventimed<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1578015913 13055 SW 42nd St Ste 108 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 204-9195 Provider Language(s): English

135 San Lorenzo Ave Ste 560 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 326-3343 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2350 SW 84th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (786) 263-0527 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Rene J Garcia, MD, PA<sup>8</sup> 10260 SW 56th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 596-1433 *Provider Language(s): English* 

10260 SW 56th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 596-1433 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Rodriguez, Jesus, PA<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1396179255 10095 N Kendall Dr Ste 102 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-5455 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM 10095 SW 88th St Ste 102 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-5455 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Salomon Mitrani-Sevy MD PA<sup>8</sup> NPI #1861701443 1435 W 49th PI Ste 300 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 819-2550 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9829 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 551-6666 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Stricker, Stephen J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1528022043 1611 NW 12th Ave # 3Rehab Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5881 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

## **Specialists**

## 1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw221 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5881 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

Tenet Florida Physicians Ser<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1659417467 1040 Caribbean Way Miami, FL 33132 (786) 398-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1100 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-1227 Provider Language(s): English

1100 NW 95th St Fl 2 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 694-3775 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1190 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-2463 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1190 NW 95th St Ste 303 Miami, FL 33150 (786) 607-8047 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1190 NW 95th St Ste 404 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-1227 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM 12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 703 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 892-4114 *Provider Language(s): English* 

17501 Biscayne Blvd Ste 4H Aventura, FL 33160 (305) 949-7101 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2001 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (561) 835-3396 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 822-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 602 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 476-3421 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 604 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 551-9779 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 607 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 774-9400 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 701 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 446-7472 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 705 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 443-5585 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Florida - Miami-Dade

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 901 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-7282 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 903 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 443-5585 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: F 8:30AM-5:00PM

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 907 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-7282 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3100 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-8461 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3650 NW 82nd Ave Doral, FL 33166 (844) 214-9573 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 502 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 594-9333 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3901 NW 79th Ave Ste 222 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 593-1122 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3905 NW 107th Ave Ste 409 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 594-9333 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6175 NW 153rd St Ste 225 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 756-0883 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

651 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-6100 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-8510 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 104 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-8510 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 107 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 205 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-9300 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 301 Hialeah, FL 33016 (954) 476-9404 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 314 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-9300 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 504 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 819-1820 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7150 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-6657 *Provider Language(s): English*  7150 W 20th Ave Ste 615 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-6657 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7500 SW 8th St Ste 206 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 856-8166 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (847) 776-8887 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Ste 308 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-7887 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Ste 409 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-0001 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Ste 420 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-0001 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8660 W Flagler St Ste 130 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 551-9779 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8720 N Kendall Dr Ste 108 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 607-8047 Provider Language(s): English

9526 NE 2nd Ave Ste 101 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 756-0883 *Provider Language(s): English*  241 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-2233 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Walk in Family Medical Center<sup>8</sup> 12681 S Dixie Hwy Pinecrest, FL 33156 (786) 732-2697 *Provider Language(s): English* 

## **Family Practice Specialist**

Best, Thomas M, MD, M NPI #1669439782 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Cabrera, Luis R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1902912454 1648 NE 163rd St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 949-2000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Larkin

Community Hospital, Westchester General Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Ciraldo, Katrina J, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1902269202 1009 NW 5th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1150 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7570 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1150 NW 14th St Ste 410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7570 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2872 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 4070 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Colman, Ruben H, MD<sup>1,3,8</sup>, M NPI #1043339393 1150 NW 14th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7429 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Jacir, Alberto M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1750551941 1200 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1240 NW 119th St Miami, FL 33167 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1272 NW 119th St Miami, FL 33167 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

18469 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

4580 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5521 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5535 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 690 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (855) 226-6633

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

7900 NW 27th Ave Ste 150 Miami, FL 33147 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

9555 N Kendall Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 275-5072 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Marx, T'Anjuihsien, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1306132915 1150 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7429 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1150 NW 14th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7429 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Mohiuddin, Suhaylah Z, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1710369830 13805 SW 264th St Homestead, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

18255 Homestead Ave Miami, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

19300 SW 376th St Homestead, FL 33034 (305) 246-4607 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida 6350 Sunset Dr South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

Pardo, Bryan W, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1295199891 8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3429 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Family Medicine

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste D Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-5050 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Perez Pascual, Hendry J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1437577012 18300 NW 62nd Ave Ste 210 Hialeah, FL 33015 (786) 677-9922 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Riva, Digna I, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1578528311 9838 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 758-7878 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

## Gastroenterology

Abreu, Maria T, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1598793374 1295 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital

Alberti-Flor, Juan J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1487692711 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 307 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 446-2626 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 10:00AM-5:00PM TU 1:00PM-5:00PM W-TH 10:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Juan J Alberti Flor Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Alvarez, Alicia M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1588983159 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 468-4191 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Amin, Sunil P, MD<sup>®</sup>, M NPI #1437473477 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5413 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Andrade, Christian M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1376785576 5101 SW 8th St Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 262-6060 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 1:00PM-5:00PM W 8:30AM-5:00PM TH 1:00PM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastromed Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Antunez, Daylem, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1982959169 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 805 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-7333 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 907 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-7333 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM

TU-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

## Arevalo Santana, Lubin F, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, Μ

NPI #1942533997 15955 SW 96th St Ste 307 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 468-4191 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Avila, Mark S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1598742058 2140 W 68th St Ste 300 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 625-6729 Provider Language(s): English Medical Group: Center For **Digestive Medicine** Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So Fl Coral Gables, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

7887 N Kendall Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 825-6729 Provider Language(s): English Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

7887 N Kendall Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 273-6266 Provider Language(s): English Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CDMGASTRO.C OM Medical Group: Center For **Digestive Medicine** Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So Fl Coral Gables, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Baigorri, Francisco J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1235114257 15955 SW 96th St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 468-4191 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl

7500 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 913-0666 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl

Barkin, Jamie S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1104866169 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible.<sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.<sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider.<sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Barkin, Jodie A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1669771259 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Bassan, Isaac, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1497741318 1701 NE 164th St Ste 304 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 532-2999

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Bassan & Bloom Md

Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 4302 Alton Rd Ste 850 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-2999 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Bassan & Bloom Md

Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Behar, Simon, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1982706958 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 306W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-9966 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Berzosa-Corella, Manuel, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1336317171 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2522 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2240 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

Bhalla, Sean, MD<sup>3</sup>, M

NPI #1912311325 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5413 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste Abldg Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5413 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Bloom, Michael L, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1306834171 4302 Alton Rd Ste 850 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-2999 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM

Medical Group: Bassan & Bloom Md

Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Blum-Guzman, Juan P, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1104056860 2140 W 68th St Ste 300 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-4107 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Calleja, Gustavo A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1003891029 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 468-4191 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Carrion Monsalve, Andres F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1811158454 434 Washington Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 359-5037 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese Staff Language(s): Spanish* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GASTROMEDMI AMI.COM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5101 SW 8th St Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 262-6060 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese* Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Castaneda, Jorge D, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1457332074 11440 N Kendall Dr Ste 306 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 822-4107 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates 3133 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 300 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 822-4107 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 7867 N Kendall Dr Ste 260 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 822-4107 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates Cohen, David, MD<sup>8,21</sup>, M NPI #1598762668 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 405 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 674-5925 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PGSFL.NET Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai

2140 W 68th St Ste 300

Hialeah, FL 33016

(305) 822-4107

4300 Alton Rd Ste 810 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-5925 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PGSFL.NET Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Connolly, Hugh J, MD<sup>3,4,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1104926898 9000 SW 152nd St Ste 107 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-3434 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): French, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-W 1:00PM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

9000 SW 152nd St Ste 109 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-3434 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Corrales, Onel, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1447246681 4100 NW 9th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 643-3946 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM

Medical Group: Onel Corrales Md Pa

Czul-Gurdian, Frank, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1518199702 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2522 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2240 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Damas, Oriana M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1710159090 1400 NW 12th Ave Bldg Stea Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5413 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6479 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Deshpande, Amar R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1710189915 1295 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5413 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Diaz, Carlos R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1881012557 8600 SW 92nd St Ste 107 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 270-4042 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastromed Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 9380 SW 150th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 634-4991 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastromed

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Digestive and Liver Disease Consultants of S FL<sup>8</sup> NPI #1548711344 860 NW 42nd St Ste 203 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 Provider Language(s): English

860 NW 42nd St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English* 

860 NW 42nd St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Digestive Medicine Associates<sup>8,21</sup> NPI #1700867488 5190 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 448-1585 Provider Language(s): English Estrada, Jose R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1205271947 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-5500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Estrin, Howard M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1265445902 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 411 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 654-6850 *Provider Language(s): English, French* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sing

Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 200 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 937-2307 *Provider Language(s): English, French Staff Language(s): Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Howard M Estrin Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# Felder, Lewis R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1245213453 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste 202 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 770-0062 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 206 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 770-0062 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU 8:00AM-12:00PM W 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1115 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 770-0062 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

## Felix J Gonzalez MD PA<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1922096304 2510 SW 27th Ave Ste 101 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 703-7000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 111 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 826-0002 *Provider Language(s): English*  8390 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33144 (786) 703-7000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Ferrer, Jose P JR, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1013975911 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 306W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-9966 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:30PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Ferrer, Jose P, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1730281387 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 306W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-9966 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GASTROHEALT H.COM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Fishbein, Paul G, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1952305963 7875 SW 104th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 595-2710 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

# 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 306W Miami, FL 33176

Florida - Miami-Dade

(305) 595-2710 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:30PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 506 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-2710 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Garcia, Nelson JR, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1598734055 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 306W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-9966 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Garib, Onix C, MD<sup>3,8,21</sup>, M NPI #1003268715 11440 N Kendall Dr Ste 306 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 822-4107 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

2140 W 68th St Ste 300 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-4107 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 3133 Ponce De Leon Blvd	Garrido, Jose A NPI #1982631 1295 NW 14th Miami, FL 3312 (305) 689-1800 Provider Langu Spanish Hours: M-F 8:0 Web Address: HTTP://WWW.
Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 822-4107 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital	MS.COM/DOC Hospital Affiliati Memorial Hosp Miami Hospitals
	1611 NW 12th Miami, FL 3313 (305) 585-6000 <i>Provider Langu</i>
Garjian, Pamela L, MD <sup>3,4,8</sup> , F NPI #1619952645 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 306W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-9966 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish	Spanish Hours: M-F 8:0 Web Address: HTTP://WWW. MS.COM/DOC Hospital Affiliati Memorial Hosp Miami Hospitals
Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:30PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl	5555 Ponce De Coral Gables, F (305) 689-1800 <i>Provider Langu</i> <i>Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 8:00 Web Address: HTTP://WWW.

A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M 636 St Ste A 25 0 age(s): English, 0AM-5:00PM **.UHEALTHSYSTE** TORS ions: Pht Jackson ital, University Of s & Clinics Ave # Accw3B 36 0 age(s): English, 0AM-5:00PM **.UHEALTHSYSTE** TORS ions: Pht Jackson ital, University Of s & Clinics e Leon Blvd FI 3 FL 33146 0 age(s): English, 0AM-5:00PM **.UHEALTHSYSTE** MS.COM/DOCTORS Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Gastromed<sup>8</sup> NPI #1538491063 10505 NW 41st St Ste 212 Doral, FL 33178 (786) 791-0316 Provider Language(s): English

16115 SW 117th Ave Ste 15 Miami, FL 33177 (305) 359-5037 *Provider Language(s): English* 

434 Washington Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 359-5037 *Provider Language(s): English* 

5101 SW 8th St Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 262-6060 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8525 SW 92nd St Ste D17 Miami, FL 33156 (786) 456-6285 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Gelrud, Andres, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1689630592 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-5500 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

8900 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-5500 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Gelrud, Daniel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1780636241 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 468-4191 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Goldberg, David S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1891987806 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-2023 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Hepatology

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Goldberger, Jeffrey, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1033147673 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave FI 3Acc W

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 10 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Gonzalez Martinez, Jose L,

MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1467711325 860 NW 42nd St Ste 203 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

860 NW 42nd St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

860 NW 42nd St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Gonzalez Quiros, Hernando, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1346553294 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 250 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Gonzalez, Felix J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1700874625 11379 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 270-0606 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 2510 SW 27th Ave Ste 101 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 703-7000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Felix J Gonzalez Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward

Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital 4410 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (855) 226-6633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 111 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 826-0002 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 8390 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami EL 33144

Miami, FL 33144 (786) 703-7000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Felix J Gonzalez Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Larkin

Community Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital Gonzalez, German JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1043353691 7887 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33156 (305) 273-6266 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:30PM F 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Center For Digestive Medicine

Gonzalez, Manuel O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1801193701 6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

Gonzalez, Roberto R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1326205774 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Gubbins, Guillermo P, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1336148972 475 Biltmore Way Ste 207A Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 662-6170 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Hernandez, Alfredo J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1295856193 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 805 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-7333 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://GASTROHEALTH.COM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 907 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-7333

Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Hernandez, Eugenio J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1790887313

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 306W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-9966 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

. *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Hernandez, Maria D, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1144471608 7500 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 913-0666 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Broward Health Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Broward Health Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Hernandez, Moises E, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1134223670

3661 S Miami Ave Ste 805 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-7333 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

# Florida - Miami-Dade

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 306W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-9966 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Hernandez, Richard E, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>,

NPI #1235104167 7765 SW 87th Ave Ste 105 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 274-0808 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200

9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-0808 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Iskandarani, Marwan M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1255386470 65 NW 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 653-6365 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Venture Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Jones, Patricia D, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1811198567 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-8644 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medicial Group: Offiam Medicine - Hepatology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Kerman, David H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1851593040 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Kertznus, Joel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1487639308 11440 N Kendall Dr Ste 306 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 822-4107 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates

3133 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 822-4107 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates

7867 N Kendall Dr Ste 260 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 822-4107 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates

Kofman, Eduardo A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1487609855 12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 705 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 892-3101 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.DIGESTIVECARE -MIAMI.COM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Kumar, Shria, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1912325804 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6479 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Kwapisz, Lukasz, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1366937351 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Polish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Lago, Vicente, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1619068095 351 N Lejeune Rd Ste 305 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 541-1041 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* E-mail: RGARCIA@GASTROHEALTH.C OM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 305 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 541-1041 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

*Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail:

VICENTELAGOMD@AOL.COM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Larsen, Marcelo F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1154402717 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 907 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-7333 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Lavergne, Jose A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1003899212 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste 202 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 770-0062 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

5803 NW 151st St Ste 105 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 770-0062 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 2:00PM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-5:00PM TH-F 2:00PM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Leavitt, James S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1598740557 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Portuguese* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

## Levy, Cynthia, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1215979901 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5215 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Llaneza, Pedro P, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1649236670 9195 SW 72nd St Ste 120 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 598-9090 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.DRLLANEZA.CO M

Lopez, Joanna, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1871889345 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Maderal, Francisco R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1861470551 11440 N Kendall Dr Ste 306 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 822-4107 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates 2140 W 68th St Ste 300 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-4107 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM

Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates

Manten, Emory M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1013177807 1295 NW 14th St FI 1 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2023 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-2023 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (239) 659-3937 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Martel, Jerry, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1477755668 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-5500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Martin, Eric F, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1164634416 1500 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6092 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Martin, Paul, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1184642910 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5757 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medicine - Hepatology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Martinez, Jose L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1508853490 11440 N Kendall Dr Ste 306 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 822-4107 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates

2140 W 68th St Ste 300 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-4107 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates

3133 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 822-4107 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates

7887 N Kendall Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 825-6729 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Mazurek, Jonathan N, MD <sup>4,8</sup> , M NPI #1902057326 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2110 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2543 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> <i>Staff Language(s): Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Mendes, Flavia D, MD <sup>4,8</sup> , F NPI #1487628582 15955 SW 96th St Ste 307 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 468-4191 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Portuguese, Spanish</i> <i>Staff Language(s): Portuguese,</i> <i>Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gi Group Of South Florida 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Portuguese, Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gi Group Of South Florida Miguel, Jose A, PA <sup>8</sup> , M NPI #1457579096 7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 270-3075 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i>	Mohan, Karthik, DO <sup>4,8</sup> , M NPI #1447695564 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 105 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 556-3727 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.DRMOHANGAS TRO.COM Medical Group: Advanced Gastroenterology Of South Flori Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Memorial Hospital Miramar <b>Morales, Pedro, MD</b> <sup>4,8</sup> , M NPI #1417020777 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-5500 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> <i>Staff Language(s): Spanish</i> Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI	Neustater, Brett R, MD <sup>4,8</sup> , M NPI #1245212000 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste 202 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 770-0062 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> <i>Staff Language(s): Spanish</i> Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GASTROHEALT H.COM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 206 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 770-0062 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> <i>Staff Language(s): Spanish</i> Hours: TU 8:00AM-12:00PM W 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GASTROHEALT H.COM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital
Spanish		

R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible.<sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.<sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider.<sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1115 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 770-0062 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GASTROHEALT H.COM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Newman, Arin, MD<sup>8,21</sup>, M NPI #1447256540 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 405 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 674-5925 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PGSFL.NET Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 4300 Alton Rd Ste 810 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-5925 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PGSFL.NET Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South Fl Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Nullman, Andrew E, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1912939208 1190 NW 95th St Ste 412 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 524-4404 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: drnullman@gmail.com Web Address: HTTP://www.drnullman.com Medical Group: Venture Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste 300 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 534-4404 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: drnullman@gmail.com Web Address: HTTP://www.drnullman.com Medical Group: Venture Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center 20601 E Dixie Hwy Ste 400 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 534-4404 Provider Language(s): English

Medical Group: Venture Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Nunez Herrero, Laura, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1205255783 1684 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 919-1970 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

Padilla, Victor M III, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1518955020 11440 N Kendall Dr Ste 306 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 822-4107 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 3133 Ponce De Leon Blvd

Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 822-4107 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive

Medicine Associates Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

7867 N Kendall Dr Ste 260 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 822-4107 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Paik, II Joon, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1194039347 1295 NW 14th St FI 1 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2023 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-1351

Provider Language(s): English, Korean, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 2 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Parra, Javier L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1194764399 15955 SW 96th St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 468-4191 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

15955 SW 96th St Ste 307 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 468-4191 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Westchester General Hospital 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

#### Spanish

Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, Westchester General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Pearlman, Michelle I, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1649533688 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Pina, Victor, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1164403846 7887 N Kendall Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 273-6266 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CDMGASTRO.C OM Medical Group: Center For Digestive Medicine Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables, Westchester General Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Price, Steven J, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1235237942 9060 SW 73rd Ct Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 325-4888 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Grossman & Price

Proksell, Siobhan, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1184990079 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste Abldg Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5413 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Rabassa, Alfredo A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1932184991 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 468-4191 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Rengifo-Cam, William, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1154551653 100 NW 170th St Ste 410 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 654-6850 Provider Language(s): English, Japanese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 411 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 654-6850 Provider Language(s): English, Japanese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center Rivas, John M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1831412360 860 NW 42nd St Ste 203 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System

# Florida - Miami-Dade

860 NW 42nd St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Broward Health Medical Center, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System

860 NW 42nd St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, Broward Health Medical Center

Rodriguez, Andrea C, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1518200401 836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Rodriguez, Sergio M JR, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1013941848

777 E 25th St Ste 210 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 691-3505 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-TH T0:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital

Roig, Andres I, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1174700371 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 306W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-9966 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

# Romero-Marrero, Carlos J, $MD^8$ , M

NPI #1194936757 860 NW 42nd St Ste 203 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital

860 NW 42nd St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital 860 NW 42nd St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital

Rosen, Seth D, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1457389983 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 306W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-9966 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:30PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables

9555 N Kendall Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 273-7319 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables

#### Ruan, Eduardo A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1326023292

15955 SW 96th St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 468-4191 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI 15955 SW 96th St Ste 307 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 468-4191 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Sable, Andrew I, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1548293376 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 306W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-9966 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:30PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

9555 N Kendall Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 273-7319 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Sanchez, George A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1053512707 15955 SW 96th St Ste 307 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 468-4191 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 468-4191 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Sanchez, Jose M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1942258355 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 108 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 964-7392 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Jose Manuel Sanchez Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Sarol, Juan C, MD<sup>1,3,8</sup>, M NPI #1881845436 85 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 313-3640 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-5:00PM F 8:30AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Juan C Sarol Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Selema, Carlos A, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1366483562 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 510 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-2611 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Sendzischew Shane, Morgan A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1124384029 1295 NW 14th St FI 1 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2023 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5413 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Serrano-Cancino, Hector J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1326124660 1378 Coral Way Ste 300 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 285-0996 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hector J Serrano Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Shah, Somal S, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1295946168 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 907 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-7333 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU-W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Shukla, Ami P, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1952747305 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-1351 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Slate, Jason, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1275648586 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 907 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-7333 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Jupiter Medical Center, Palm Beach Gardens Med Center

Slomianski, Arie, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1376515973 15955 SW 96th St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 468-4191 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish, Yiddish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI 15955 SW 96th St Ste 307 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 468-4191 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish, Yiddish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: JCASANOVA@GASTROHEALT H.COM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish, Yiddish Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Sobrado, Javier, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1689636391 8600 SW 92nd St Ste 107 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 270-0402 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastromed Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Sostre Santiago, Vanessa, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1164875662 5101 SW 8th St Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 262-6060 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastromed Souaid, Gordon G, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1740234988 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste 300 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 654-4488 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: TU 12:30PM-5:00PM Medical Group: Venture Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

Souto, Enrico O, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1518945666 9195 SW 72nd St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 591-1313 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Suarez, Jorge, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1356617351 11760 SW 40th St Ste 403 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 402-4563 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Gastromed Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Sussman, Daniel A, MD, M NPI #1316148869 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5413 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8644

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Tagle, Francisco M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1588323356 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste 202 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 770-0062 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Valladares, Michael, DO<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1407167430 11760 SW 40th St Ste 403 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 402-4563 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastromed

Vargas, Carlos A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1750345757 11440 N Kendall Dr Ste 212 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-1844 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastromed Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital

Veloso, Alexander, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1851629109 5101 SW 8th St Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 262-6050 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GASTROMEDMI AMI.COM Medical Group: Gastromed

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Veloso, Angel, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1477589505 5101 SW 8th St Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 262-6060 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastromed Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Vento, Angel O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1417985490 4100 NW 9th St Fl 2 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 642-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus

4100 NW 9th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 642-2020 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 4:00PM-7:00PM TU 10:00AM-1:00PM W 4:00PM-7:00PM F 1:00PM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Venture Gastroenterology<sup>8</sup> NPI #1578810743 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste 300 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 654-4488 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-4:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Vernace, Stefania L, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1962487843 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GASTROHEALT H.COM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Victores, Luis J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1952330508 315 W 49th St Unit A Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-7160 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Luis J Victores Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Larkin

Community Hospital Wolfson, Daniel, MD<sup>4,8,21</sup>, M NPI #1124230958 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 405 North Miami, FL 33181

(305) 674-5925 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South Fl Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

# **General Practice**

A Medical Practice LLC<sup>8</sup> NPI #1114387321 8181 NW 36th St Ste 23-24 Doral, FL 33166 (786) 801-1168 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Boulanger, Catherine V, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1255395117 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1615 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Calzadilla, Andrew S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1942542964 5000 University Dr Ste 2200 Miami, FL 33146 (305) 779-7381 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Carrasco, Angel, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1891729125 1555 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 601-2071 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Castilla, Diego M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1144492646 1295 NW 14th St FI 2 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

## Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1295 NW 14th St Ste A2nd Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Burn Unit Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics 2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 403 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Community Health of South Florida<sup>8,21</sup> NPI #1336152347

10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish 13805 SW 264th St Naranja, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish

14591 SW 120th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 253-5100 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish

19300 SW 376th St Florida City, FL 33034 (305) 246-4507 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish

Escobar, Mauricio R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1497998736 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4129 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Bethesda Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Bethesda Hospital, Wellington Regional

Medical Ct

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Bethesda Hospital, Wellington Regional Medical Ct

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Bethesda Hospital

Glez and Glez Medical Center<sup>8</sup> 3804 NW 167th St Opa Locka, FL 33054 (305) 624-2700 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Gomez, Eddie, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1588631477 2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 402 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1286 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 1:00PM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

9380 SW 150th St Ste 250 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5030 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: W-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Pht Jackson

## Gutleber Medical Group<sup>8</sup>

Memorial Hospital

NPI #1770010753 139 NE 15th St Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-1213 *Provider Language(s): English* 

## Jalice, Marlene, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1467699256 4125 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 424-3101 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Citrus Hlth Network /prof Fee

## Maha Medical Group<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1861740946 99 NW 183rd St Ste 133A Miami, FL 33169 (305) 651-9979 *Provider Language(s): English*  Miami Family Medical Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1215029921 10146 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 553-2020 Provider Language(s): English

Morejon, Orlando V, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1821048596 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

## Preferred Care Partners Holding Corp<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1144467820 9100 S Dadeland Blvd Ste 1250 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-8440 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Premier Care Associates<sup>8</sup> NPI #1821495094 11760 SW 40th St Ste 323 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 696-7557 Provider Language(s): English

1435 W 49th Pl Ste 300 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 551-6666 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste G166 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 835-0551 *Provider Language(s): English*  8000 SW 117th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 279-0152 *Provider Language(s): English* 

87 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 536-5001 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8780 SW 8th St Ste 22 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 554-6198 *Provider Language(s): English* 

900 W 49th St Ste 448 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-3111 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9829 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 551-6666 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Ramon Gutierrez MD PA<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1326206319 3900 NW 79th Ave Ste 500 Doral, FL 33166 (786) 717-6868 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

## Reinfeld, Howard B, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1326070319 18260 NE 19th Ave Ste 201 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 956-9062

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Howard B Reinfeld & Associates Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Rochelin, Fleurgin, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1477857563 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (708) 468-3479 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Shaw, Jesse Z, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1396865788 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 110 Hialeah, FL 33016 (954) 322-1110 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: All-pro Ortho & Sports Med Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital West Skyler, Jay S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1437114691 1450 NW 10th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

Vida Medical Network<sup>8</sup> NPI #1982144739 139 N Redland Rd Ste 5 Homestead, FL 33034 (786) 628-8656 *Provider Language(s): English* 

### **General Practice Specialist**

Edmond, Jean, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1972917771 11645 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Suarez, Maritza M, MD<sup>1</sup>, F NPI #1598966673 1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### **Geriatric Medicine**

Abreu, Juan C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1043269863 13926 SW 47th St Bldg F Miami, FL 33175 (305) 340-5555 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Juan Carlos Abreu Md Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Hca Florida Palms West Hospital

Paik, II Joon, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1194039347 1295 NW 14th St FI 1 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2023 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-1351 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 2 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Seo, Pearl H, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1427130566 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Korean

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Veras, Luis S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1215013560 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 606 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-7779 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

#### Gynecology

Abreu, Edel, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M 6875 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 819-6666 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Edel Abreu Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital Attia, George R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1528082153 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8642 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Rodriguez-Morales, Adalberto, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1639247380 710 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTPS://MYMBCHC.ORG/

Safro, Bradley J, MD<sup>4</sup>, M NPI #1376826883 1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Schlumbrecht, Matthew P, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1427251529 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8642 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3300 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 4070 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5610 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Simms-Cendan, Judith S, MD<sup>4</sup>,

F NPI #1336178045 1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## **Headache Treatment**

Abbassi, Tony, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1679589188 198 NW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 325-9433 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

760 NW 62nd St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 392-0380 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Tony Abbassi Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

#### Hematology

Barrientos, Jacqueline C, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F

NPI #1396801031 4306 Alton Rd Fl 3 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-3310 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM

Blaustein, Arnold S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1497743124 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 243 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-5400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4306 Alton Rd Fl 3 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-3310 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Byrnes, John J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1780635235 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Cadavid, Gustavo, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1518256957 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 214 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 826-8606 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Oncology & Radiation Associates Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital Cohen, Jonathan J, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1396733424 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Dawar, Richa, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1760777361 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Hca Florida Palms West Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Hca Florida Palms West Hospital

Diaz-Rangel, Luis G, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1487645149 777 E 25th St Ste 118 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-1988 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 10:00AM-5:00PM W-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Luis G Diazrangel Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

777 E 25th St Ste 411 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-1988 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Luis G Diazrangel Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Elimelakh, Milena, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1679609689 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Russian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Fein, Steven G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1437146552 5825 SW 117th St Coral Gables, FL 33156 (786) 567-8310 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-10:00PM Medical Group: Heme Onc Call

Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

## Goodman, Mark S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1669400545 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

## Harrington, Thomas J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1598797219 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4909 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

*Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Jimenez Jimenez, Antonio M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1558519603 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Lossos, Izidore, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1588628093 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Russian* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Russian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Russian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Luis G Diaz-Rangel MD<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1427254689 651 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-1988 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Ste 118 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-1988 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Lutzky, Jose, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1235127929 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 689-6500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Memorial Healthcare Systems<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1780667923 8649 NW 186th St Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 682-2666 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8665 NW 186th St Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 682-2626 Provider Language(s): English Merchan, Jaime R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1609853464 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Negret, Lawrence M, MD, M NPI #1033107156 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-1000

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Nimer, Stephen D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1740371194 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Pizzolato, Joseph F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1447248109 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 689-6500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Rodriguez, Estelamari, MD, F NPI #1194887034 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2Nd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 2801 NE 213th St Ste 1101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Roman, Eloy, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1811018765 5801 NW 151st St Ste 300 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 642-0040 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-4:00PM F 9:00AM-1:00PM

Medical Group: Eloy Roman Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Rosenblatt, Joseph D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1497770499 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Schwartz, Michael A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1972591683 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 243 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 535-3337 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Singal, Rakesh, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245295351 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6608 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6608 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* 

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Snetman, Lawrence A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245276922 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 301A Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5077 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

3663 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-2195 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Spiegel, Jay, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1932551066 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Valdes, Frances, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1487642583 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Vidal, Carlos A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1891783932 1321 NW 14th St Ste 601 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 325-1700 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Oncology & Radiation Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center,

Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca

Florida Mercy Hospital

Welsh, Catherine F, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1255349833 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Xiques, Sergio J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1922096130 11760 SW 40th St Ste 420 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 225-8804 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Sergio J Xiquez Md Pa

Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

### Hepatology

Hernandez, Maria D, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1144471608 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Broward Health Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Jones, Patricia D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1811198567 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-8644 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Hepatology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Kertznus, Joel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1487639308 11440 N Kendall Dr Ste 306 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 822-4107 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates 3133 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 822-4107 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates

7867 N Kendall Dr Ste 260 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 822-4107 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates

Manten, Emory M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1013177807 1295 NW 14th St FI 1 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2023 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-2023 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (239) 659-3937 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Martin, Paul, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1184642910 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5757 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Hepatology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Mendes, Flavia D, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1487628582 15955 SW 96th St Ste 307 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 468-4191 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gi Group Of South Florida 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gi Group Of South Florida Serrano-Cancino, Hector J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1326124660 1378 Coral Way Ste 300 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 285-0996 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hector J Serrano Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Sussman, Daniel A, MD, M NPI #1316148869 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5413 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Vargas, Carlos A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1750345757 11440 N Kendall Dr Ste 212 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-1844 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastromed Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital

# HIV-AIDS

Florida - Miami-Dade

Archer, Harry, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1407906076 100 NE 38th St Ste 3 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-1675 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

3601 Federal Hwy Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

7801 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33138 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

7835 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33138 (786) 235-2070 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Immunology

Juan F Lamas MD<sup>8</sup> NPI #1215141247 2000 SW 27th Ave Ste 301 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 461-2010 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Kolber, Michael A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1578528279 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8434 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Piniella, Carlos, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1649223132 6705 S Red Rd Ste 520 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-0726 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-6:00PM TU-W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-3:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PA2ALLERGY.C OM Medical Group: Carlos Piniella Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

9275 SW 152nd St Ste 210 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 255-9577 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 8:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://PA2ALLERGY.COM Medical Group: Carlos Piniella Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

## Infectious Disease Medicine

Abbo, Lilian M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1275689341 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7618 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Ward Attending Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Academic and Clinical Infectious Disease<sup>8</sup> NPI #1811926611 4300 Alton Rd Ste 450 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2766 Provider Language(s): English Alcaide, Maria L, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1609989052 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1615 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

18255 Homestead Ave Miami, FL 33157 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

300 NE 80th Ter Miami, FL 33138 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

### 615 Collins Ave Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Alea-Fernandez, Alberto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1114942349 335 SW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33130 (305) 545-6695 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

6232 Leonardo St Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 444-4244 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Medical Group: Jose A Aleafernandez Jr Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

## Ale-Castro, Maria G, MD<sup>21</sup>, F

NPI #1295747772 1100 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 756-6110 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: INFO@VILMEDIDHEALTHCARE .COM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.VILMEDIDHEALT HCARE.COM Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center. Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

9111 Park Dr Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 756-6110 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca

Anjan, Shweta, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1013265792 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Florida Aventura Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8434 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1801 NW 9th Ave FI 6 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7618 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Ayoade, Folusakin O, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1871598904 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8434 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8434 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Baker, Stacey E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1639126014 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste B260 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-4590 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Infectious Disease Physicians

#### Baracco, Gio J, MD, M

NPI #1013966951 1201 NW 16th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 575-3267 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Ward Attending Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7618 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Ward Attending Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, General Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Beauchamps, Laura, MD, F NPI #1306011291 1951 NW 7th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 364-6392 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Bertran-Lopez, Jovanna, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1073931903 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1425 SW 12th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8434 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Boulanger, Catherine V, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F

NPI #1255395117 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1615 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

### Camargo Galvis, Jose, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1649686692 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5832 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### **Specialists**

1475 NW 12th Ave # Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # Acce Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1801 NW 9th Ave Fl 6 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5512 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Camps, Nicholas S, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1720320955 4308 Alton Rd Ste 860 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2766 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: HTTP://ACIDMD.COM Medical Group: Academic And Clinical Infectious Disease

Canaan, Mariangela, DDS<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1689876344 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste B260 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-4590 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Infectious Disease Physicians

Castro, Jose G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1831127778 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8434 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Chueng, Teresa A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1063943835 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7618 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7618 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7618 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 480 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3711 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

De La Cruz Benitez, Oveimar A,	1611 NW 12th Ave
MD <sup>3,8</sup> , M	Miami, FL 33136
NPI #1295999357	(305) 585-1111
1801 NW 9th Ave	<i>Provider Language(s): English,</i>
Miami, FL 33136	<i>Spanish</i>
(305) 355-5000	Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM
<i>Provider Language(s): English</i>	Medical Group: Umiami
Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM	Medicine - Infectious Diseases
Web Address:	Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson
HTTP://WWW.VCUHEALTH.OR	Memorial Hospital, University Of
G	Miami Hospitals & Clinics
Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics	Eckardt, Paula, MD <sup>3,8</sup> , F NPI #1720093552 8649 NW 186th St Hialeah, FL 33015 (954) 276-1616 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke
Dickinson, Gordon M, MD <sup>3</sup> , M NPI #1912962622 1201 NW 16th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-2700	
Provider Language(s): English,	Fischl, Margaret A, MD <sup>3,4,8</sup> , F
Spanish	NPI #1801850326
Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM	1475 NW 12th Ave
Medical Group: Umiami	Miami, FL 33136
Medicine - Infectious Diseases	(305) 243-4000
Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson	<i>Provider Language(s): English</i>
Memorial Hospital, University Of	Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM
Miami Hospitals & Clinics	Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson
1475 NW 12th Ave	Memorial Hospital, University Of
Miami, FL 33136	Miami Hospitals & Clinics
(305) 243-7618 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics	1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Ward Attending Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

1800 NW 10th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3058 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Garcia, Efrain, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1447239496 8000 Biscavne Blvd Miami, FL 33138 (305) 759-4778 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CARERESOURC E.ORG Medical Group: Project Access Foundation Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Gaviria, Jose M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1942207204 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste B260 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-4590 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Infectious Disease Physicians

Gelman, Michael A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1700996295 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7618 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible.<sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.<sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider.<sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

For more information about behavioral/mental health benefits, see "Accessing your behavioral/mental health benefits" in the Introduction section of this directory.

1475 NW 12th Ave # C307 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5645 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Gonzales Zamora, Jose A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1205148400 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave # Acce Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 480 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

1611 NW 12th Ave

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Hernandez, Maria D, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1144471608 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Broward Health Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Hernandez, Robert J, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1558303701 11750 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33175 (305) 223-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Robert J Hernandez Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 9240 Sunset Dr Ste 241

Miami, FL 33173 (305) 271-1919 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: SU-SA 10:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Robert J Hernandez Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

9240 SW 72nd St Ste 241 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 271-1919 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Jacobson, Nathan A, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1396742581 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste B260 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-4590 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Infectious Disease Physicians

# Jayaweera, Dushyantha T, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1548224405 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1615 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

### Jose A Perez-Tirse MD<sup>8</sup>

8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 208 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 226-8484 *Provider Language(s): English* 

## Kolber, Michael A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1578528279 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8434 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Lewis, Susanne D, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1922013770 1150 NW 14th St Ste 708 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8747 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8434 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 480 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3711 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-5000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7618 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Lichtenberger, Paola N, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1982862744 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1615 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Lowman Medical Inc<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1457078065 166 NE 96th St Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 964-1564 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Lowman, Erik S, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1770524944 166 NE 96th St Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 964-1564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-2:30PM SA 7:00AM-10:00AM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center

#### Mejia, Jorge R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1508808734

5975 Sunset Dr Ste 103 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 595-1594 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: South Florida Infectious Disease Medicin 8740 N Kendall Dr Ste 208 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-1594 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

975 Baptist Way Ste 202 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 595-1594 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Infectious Disease Medicin

#### Mendez Mulet, Luis, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1740210632 9240 SW 72nd St Ste 241 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 271-1919 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Luis Mendezmulet Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital

Morris, Michele I, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1124058292 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5512 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4625 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Morris, Stephen R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1356786552 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases

1475 NW 12th Ave # Opd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Murillo, Jorge, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1467496398 5975 Sunset Dr Ste 103 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 595-1594 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-5:30PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Infectious Disease Medicin

Natori, Yoichiro, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1225507676 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4625 Provider Language(s): English, Japanese

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1801 NW 9th Ave FI 6 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5000 *Provider Language(s): English, Japanese* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Omenaca, Carlos L, MD<sup>4,8,21</sup>, M NPI #1205833381 9111 Park Dr Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 756-6110 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.VILMEDIDHEALT HCARE.COM Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Perez-Tirse, Jose A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1013959246 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 208 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 226-8484 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Jose A Pereztirse Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Powell, Alexis E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1568427276 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1615 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Querol, Juan C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245292374 2001 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 255-1127 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Juan C Querol Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Raja, Mohammed, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1407262033 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave # Opd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Rivera, Cynthia I, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1285835520 4308 Alton Rd Ste 860 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2766 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: HTTP://ACIDMD.COM Medical Group: Academic And Clinical Infectious Disease

## Rodriguez, Allan E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1720010796 100 NE 38th St Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-1675 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

100 NE 38th St Ste 3 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-1675 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

10528 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 552-1201 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8434 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

3601 Federal Hwy Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5040 NW 7th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 438-2348 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

7801 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33138 (786) 235-7020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Rodriguez, Gilberto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1205833597 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste B260 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-4590 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Infectious Disease Physicians

## Rosa Cunha, Isabella, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1811923899 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7618

Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### 1475 NW 12th Ave # C307 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5645 *Provider Language(s): English*,

Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1615 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Rosa Espinoza, Rossana M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F

NPI #1417244542 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5768 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw3C Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5768 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M 8:00AM-2:00PM

TH 12:00PM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Salloum, Antoine R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1659303659 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7618 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Ward Attending Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Shukla, Bhavarth, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1407170954 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8434 *Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Silebi, Vanessa I, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1780681361 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 108 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 858-3900 *Provider Language(s): English*,

## Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 7:00AM-7:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Simkins-Cohen, Jacques, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1336340918 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7618 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7618 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## South Florida Infectious Disease Medicine<sup>8</sup> NPI #1609832559 5975 Sunset Dr Ste 103 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 595-1594 Provider Language(s): English

6200 SW 73rd St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 595-1594 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8900 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-1594 *Provider Language(s): English* 

975 Baptist Way Ste 202 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 595-1594 *Provider Language(s): English* 

South Florida Infectious Disease<sup>8</sup> NPI #1609832559 5975 Sunset Dr Ste 103 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4044 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8740 N Kendall Dr Ste 208 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-1594 *Provider Language(s): English* 

975 Baptist Way Ste 202 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 595-1594 *Provider Language(s): English* 

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Sternberg, Candice A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1245557073 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 Provider Language(s): Creole, English

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7618 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # Acce Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Symes, Stephen N, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1790740058 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1615 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Toirac Perdomo, Janet, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1871729293 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste B260 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-4590 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.INFECTIONDOC TORS.COM Medical Group: Infectious Disease Physicians

Tookes, Hansel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1942628904 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # Acce Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Torres Viera, Carlos G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1588647796 5975 Sunset Dr Ste 103 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 595-1594 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: South Florida Infectious Disease Medicin Torres-Madriz, Gilberto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1518157601 5975 Sunset Dr Ste 103 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 595-1594 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Infectious Disease Medicin

Tuda, Claudio D, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1497728620 4308 Alton Rd Ste 860 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2766 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Academic And Clinical Infectious Disease

Van Ostran, Garrett, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1144746934 8649 NW 186th St Hialeah, FL 33015 (954) 276-1616 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital

Versari Spera, Veronica, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F

NPI #1548420581 440 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-5000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Conviva Care Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Vilmed<sup>1,8</sup>

NPI #1730259649 9111 Park Dr Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 756-6110 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: INFO@VILMEDIDHEALTHCARE .COM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.VILMEDIDHEALT HCARE.COM

#### **Internal Medicine**

Abreu, Alexandre R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497710099 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5437 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1600 NW 10th Ave FI 7 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Fl 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9999 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Abreu, Juan C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1043269863 13926 SW 47th St Bldg F Miami, FL 33175 (305) 340-5555 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Juan Carlos Abreu Md Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Hca Florida Palms West Hospital

Abreu, Maria T, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1598793374 1295 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1295 NW 14th St Ste A

1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Acosta, Raimundo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245280650 4302 Alton Rd Ste 1003 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 672-0290 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiology Assc Of Miami Beach Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Afanador Castiblanco,

Saramaria, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1790039147 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): Czech, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5437 *Provider Language(s): Czech, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): Czech, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): Czech, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Alberti-Flor, Juan J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1487692711 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 307 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 446-2626 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 10:00AM-5:00PM TU 1:00PM-5:00PM W-TH 10:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Juan J Alberti Flor Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital Alcaide, Maria L, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1609989052 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1615 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Alderuccio, Juan P, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1639502123 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Aldrich, Harry R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1841253044 2250 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33133 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

#### Ale-Castro, Maria G, MD<sup>21</sup>, F

NPI #1295747772 1100 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 756-6110 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: INFO@VILMEDIDHEALTHCARE .COM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.VILMEDIDHEALT HCARE.COM Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

9111 Park Dr Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 756-6110 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

#### Alencar, Alvaro J, MD, M

NPI #1417159633 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital Miramar, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Hospital Miramar

## Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Hospital Miramar

#### Alfonso, Carlos E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1053562470 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

## Ali, Hassan, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1780632109 11040 SW 184th St Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (800) 903-5253 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

3661 S Miami Ave Ste 402 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-7656 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hassan Ali Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Allergy/asthma Associates of S Florida<sup>1,8</sup>

NPI #1093779696 100 NE 15th St Ste 104 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 245-1100 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Allergy/asthma Associates of s Florida<sup>1</sup> NPI #1093779696

14411 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33176 (305) 255-4868 Provider Language(s): English

## Allergy/asthma Associates of S Florida<sup>1,8</sup>

NPI #1093779696 16401 NW 2nd Ave Ste 204 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 945-4131 *Provider Language(s): English* 

11880 SW 40th St Ste 304 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 223-8684 *Provider Language(s): English*  21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 408 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-3252 *Provider Language(s): English* 

11880 SW 40th St Ste 304C Miami, FL 33175 (305) 223-8919 *Provider Language(s): English* 

400 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 504 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 538-8339 *Provider Language(s): English* 

400 W 41st St Ste 504 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 538-8339 *Provider Language(s): English* 

475 Biltmore Way Ste 311 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-9422 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 515 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 362-7762 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9000 SW 137th Ave Ste 213 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 279-3366 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9035 Sunset Dr Ste 202 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 279-3366 *Provider Language(s): English*  Almanza, Orlando, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1164412276 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SMIAMIHEART.C OM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 310 South Miami, FL 33143

(305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Alvarez, Alicia M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1588983159 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 468-4191 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Amer, Salah, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1689780926 9193 Sunset Dr Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 204-8932 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Sunset Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Kindred Hosp South Florida Hollywood, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Amin, Sunil P, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1437473477 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5413 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Andrade, Christian M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1376785576 5101 SW 8th St Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 262-6060 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 1:00PM-5:00PM W 8:30AM-5:00PM W 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastromed Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Andrade-Bucknor, Sharon N, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1295761583 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Anita L Petteway MD PA<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1558322289 150 NW 168th St Ste 301 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 944-8887 *Provider Language(s): English* 

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Anjan, Shweta, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1013265792 1801 NW 9th Ave FI 6 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7618 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Antunez, Daylem, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1982959169 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 805 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-7333 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

3661 S Miami Ave Ste 907 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-7333 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Apaza Concha, Ana C, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1871797332 5961 NW 173rd Dr Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 556-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

#### Ardalan, Bach, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1356385140 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Arias, Sixto A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1356545610 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Ascher, Kori, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1083019749 900 NW 17th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Avecillas, Jaime F, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1366409245 12905 SW 42nd St Ste 213 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 507-8830 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Lung & Critical Care Splt Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

3100 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (786) 507-8830 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Lung & Critical Care Splt Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Avila, Mark S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1598742058 2140 W 68th St Ste 300 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 625-6729 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Center For Digestive Medicine Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

7887 N Kendall Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 825-6729 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

7887 N Kendall Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 273-6266 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CDMGASTRO.C OM Medical Group: Center For Digestive Medicine Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Ayoade, Folusakin O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1871598904 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8434 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

### Baidal, David, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1487896643 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636

Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Baigorri, Francisco J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1235114257 15955 SW 96th St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 468-4191 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

7500 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 913-0666 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Baker, Stacey E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1639126014 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste B260 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-4590 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Infectious Disease Physicians

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Bansee-Cordero, Nichele S, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1821151671

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (708) 468-3479 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Baquerizo, Hernan R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1053378893 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 505 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 859-9837 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Hernan R Baquerizo Md

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 402 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 859-9837 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

### Barbara M Muina MD PA8

9195 Sunset Dr Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 271-9065 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9195 SW 72nd St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 271-9065 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Barcena, Julio A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1013111921 2250 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33133 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-8872 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Barkin, Jamie S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1104866169 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Barkin, Jodie A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1669771259 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8644 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Barquet, Antonio R, MD<sup>3,4</sup>, M NPI #1174511216 351 N Lejeune Rd Ste 105 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 243-5512 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Antonio R Barquet Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Barrera, Carlos M, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1841371093 151 NW 11th St Ste W101 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-6044 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU 9:00AM-12:00PM W 9:00AM-3:30PM 7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 306 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 274-4339 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM W 1:00PM-5:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Barreto, Gaspar A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1588657886 11251 NW 20th St Unit 103 Miami, FL 33172 (305) 273-9377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

9193 Sunset Dr Ste 200 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 273-9377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Bassan, Isaac, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1497741318 1701 NE 164th St Ste 304 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 532-2999 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Bassan & Bloom Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

4302 Alton Rd Ste 850 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-2999 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Bassan & Bloom Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Bauerlein, Eugene J III, MD, M

NPI #1841234291 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Bazzi, Ali A, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1477553063 15100 NW 67th Ave Ste 104 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 571-0671 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center. Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional

Hospital

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 100 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital 3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

Behar, Simon, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1982706958 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 306W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-9966 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Beitinjaneh, Amer M, MD, M NPI #1285681627 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Bejar, David, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1659714921 6200 SW 72nd St Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 664-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Belette, Francisco E, MD <sup>3,4,8</sup> , M NPI #1669464129 8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-1515 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Oncology Care Partners Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Imperial Point, Broward Health Medical Center, Holy Cross Hospital, Broward Health North
Benedetto, Pasquale W, MD <sup>3,8</sup> , M
NPI #1528095775 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302
Provider Language(s): English,

Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Bernal-Mizrachi, Ernesto, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1801812110 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd FI 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Berzosa-Corella, Manuel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1336317171 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2522 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2240 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

Best Value Healthcare<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1790152015 10281 Sunset Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 596-5656 *Provider Language(s): English* 

10281 SW 72nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 596-5656 *Provider Language(s): English* 

215 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 557-8444 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2150 W 76th St Ste 110 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 821-9791 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

4980 W 10th Ave Ste 103 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 557-8444 *Provider Language(s): English* 

## Bilsker, Martin S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1083650444 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

## Blaustein, Arnold S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1497743124 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 243 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-5400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 4306 Alton Rd Fl 3 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-3310 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Bleicher, Jeremy S, DO<sup>1,3,8</sup>, M NPI #1053656561 1380 NE Miami Gardens Dr Ste 155 North Miami Beach, FL 33179 (305) 902-1663 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: South Beach Endocrine Wellness

Bloom, Michael L, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1306834171 4302 Alton Rd Ste 850 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-2999 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Bassan & Bloom Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

# Bordenave, George H, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M

NPI #1326035767 8720 N Kendall Dr Ste 115 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 446-2444 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-TU 6:00AM-4:00PM W 8:00AM-4:00PM TH 6:00AM-4:00PM F 8:00AM-2:30PM SA 8:00AM-11:00AM Medical Group: George Bordenave Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Bosch, Lourdes T, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1053394247 11750 Bird Rd Ste 112

Miami, FL 33175 (305) 642-2600 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lourdes T Bosch Md Hospital Affiliations: Select Specialty Hospital - Miami, Westchester General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

351 NW 42nd Ave Miami, FL 33126 (305) 642-2600 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Select Specialty Hospital - Miami, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 406 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 642-2600 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Select Specialty Hospital - Miami, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

351 NW Le Jeune Rd Ste 406 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 642-2600 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lourdes T Bosch Md Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Select

Specialty Hospital - Miami, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 8900 SW 24th St Ste 207

Miami, FL 33165 (305) 642-2600

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hospital Affiliations: Select Specialty Hospital - Miami, Westchester General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Boulanger, Catherine V, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F

NPI #1255395117 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1615 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Bouza, Manuel, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1497860928 690 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-0331 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:30PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Bouza & Miralles Medical Group: Bouza & Miralles Medical Asc Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Bradley, Terrence J, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1134495021 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Braghiroli, Joao F, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1558673251 100 NW 170th St Ste 410 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 654-6850 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese

Staff Language(s): Portuguese Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Jackson West Medical Center

9380 SW 150th St Ste 295 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese

Staff Language(s): Portuguese Hours: M 8:45AM-2:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# Bromberg, Reuven, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1487856571 715 SW 73rd Ave Miami, FL 33144 (305) 250-9998 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Rheumatology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital Buendia-Yidios, Mauricio A, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M

NPI #1053586990 950 N Krome Ave Ste 202 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 674-3888

Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Israel Galtes

# Buitrago Guevara, Ivan A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1942525605 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center

Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Jackson West Medical Center. Pht Jackson South Community 9380 SW 150th St Ste 295 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center Buryk, Yaroslav, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209

Buryk, Yaroslav, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1285900266 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Busse, Jorge C, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1922091248 9193 Sunset Dr Ste 200 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 273-9377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Byrnes, John J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1780635235 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Calzadilla, Andrew S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1942542964

5000 University Dr Ste 2200 Miami, FL 33146 (305) 779-7381 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Camargo Galvis, Jose, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1649686692 1475 NW 12th Ave # Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # Acce Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1801 NW 9th Ave Fl 6 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5512 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Campos, Michael A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1366489320 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Camps, Nicholas S, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1720320955 4308 Alton Rd Ste 860 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2766 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: HTTP://ACIDMD.COM Medical Group: Academic And Clinical Infectious Disease

Cano Health<sup>8</sup> NPI #1689901688 1 Glen Royal Pkwy Miami, FL 33125 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

100 NW 170th St Ste 102 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English*  1000 Park Centre Blvd Ste 100 Miami, FL 33169 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

10040 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

10130 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1100 NE 125th St Ste 100 North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

11379 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

11880 SW 40th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 223-1959 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1200 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1210 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33147 (305) 691-1820 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1224 NW 29th St Miami, FL 33142 (786) 953-6165 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1240 NW 119th St Miami, FL 33167 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

12600 SW 120th St Miami, FL 33186 (954) 432-0578 *Provider Language(s): English* 

12600 SW 120th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 506-1930 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1272 NW 119th St Miami, FL 33167 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

13155 SW 42nd St Ste 111 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 456-8600 *Provider Language(s): English* 

13611 SW 131 St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 279-1515 *Provider Language(s): English* 

13650 SW 131st St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 207-8800 *Provider Language(s): English* 

13750 NW 107th Ave Ste 107-107 Hialeah, FL 33018 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

13768 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 851-6906 *Provider Language(s): English*  13814 SW 152nd St Miami, FL 33177 (305) 305-1002 *Provider Language(s): English* 

13926 SW 47th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 340-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 270-3485 Provider Language(s): English

1435 W 49th Pl Ste 500 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 575-1779 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1601 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33010 (786) 257-4690 *Provider Language(s): English* 

161 W 23rd St Hialeah, FL 33010 (786) 257-4690 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1695 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (305) 207-4443 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1700 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 556-6459 *Provider Language(s): English* 

18469 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# \_\_\_\_\_

Florida - Miami-Dade

20215 NW 2nd Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

21000 NE 28th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33180 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2344 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 649-6090 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2455 SW 27th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 285-8818 *Provider Language(s): English* 

26085 S Dixie Hwy Naranja, FL 33032 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2901 NW 17th Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

295 Park Blvd Miami, FL 33126 (305) 261-7979 *Provider Language(s): English* 

31 Tamiami Canal Rd Miami, FL 33144 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

311 NE 8th St Ste 101 Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 339-9283 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

3301 NW 107th Ave Doral, FL 33178 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3448 NW 79th St Miami, FL 33147 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

363 S Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 800-5343 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3825 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 851-6908 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3850 SW 87th Ave Ste 104 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 270-0606 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM

3855 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3986 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-2433 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4201 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-0210 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4201 Palm Ave Ste C Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-0210 *Provider Language(s): English*  4410 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (954) 942-2247 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4410 W 16th Ave Bay 3267 Hialeah, FL 33012 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4410 W 16th Ave Ste 32 Hialeah, FL 33012 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4410 W 16th Ave Ste 67 Hialeah, FL 33012 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4580 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4888 NW 183rd St Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4888 NW 183rd St Ste 101 Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4908 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 226-9111 *Provider Language(s): English* 

5190 NW 167th St Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 384-6450 *Provider Language(s): English*  5190 NW 167th St Ste 109 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 384-6450 *Provider Language(s): English* 

5521 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

5535 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

5605 NW 82nd Ave Doral, FL 33166 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

61 Grand Canal Dr Ste 202 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 563-2189 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6801 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 835-0413 *Provider Language(s): English* 

690 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 111 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 826-0002 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 304 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 270-0606 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 506 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 826-0002 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7306 SW 117th Ave Miami, FL 33183 (305) 220-0220 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7800 Coral Way Miami, FL 33155 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7900 NW 27th Ave Ste 150 Miami, FL 33147 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7911 NW 72nd Ave Ste 111 Medley, FL 33166 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

815 NW 57th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 262-1732 *Provider Language(s): English* 

815 NW 57th Ave Ste 150 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 262-1732 *Provider Language(s): English* 

825 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33174 (305) 995-0707 *Provider Language(s): English* 

825 SW 87th Ave Ste 3C Miami, FL 33174 (305) 995-0707 *Provider Language(s): English*  8300 W Flagler St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 552-0270 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8420 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 552-0109 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8420 W Flagler St Ste 120 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 552-0109 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste G Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3485 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 304W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 275-5072 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9555 N Kendall Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 275-5072 *Provider Language(s): English* 

957 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 226-9111 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9700 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

9725 NW 117th Ave Medley, FL 33178 (954) 514-9360 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9725 NW 117th Ave Fl 2 Medley, FL 33178 (954) 432-0578 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9725 NW 117th Ave Ste 200 Medley, FL 33178 (954) 432-0578 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Cardiovascular Medicine Associates<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1831123520 11750 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 666-4633 Provider Language(s): English

2250 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33133 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 100 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4675 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6200 Sunset Dr Ste 200 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

6200 SW 72nd St Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6200 SW 73rd St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6200 SW 73rd St Ste 210B South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-8539 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6200 SW 73rd St Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-4611 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7330 SW 62nd Pl South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7330 SW 62nd Pl Ste 301 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7330 SW 62nd Pl Ste 310 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: SU-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7725 NW 48th St Ste 200 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English*  7725 NW 48th St Ste 201 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Carlos E Vaca MD PA<sup>8</sup> NPI #1396050985 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 251-3991 Provider Language(s): English

Carlos E Vaca Md Pa<sup>8</sup> NPI #1396050985 8260 W Flagler St Ste 2H Miami, FL 33144 (305) 229-0551 Provider Language(s): English

Carpintero, Maria F, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1134339443 7000 W 12th Ave Ste 4 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 243-7070 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Carrasco, Angel, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1891729125 1555 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 601-2071 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Carrion Monsalve, Andres F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1811158454 434 Washington Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 359-5037 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese Staff Language(s): Spanish Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GASTROMEDMI AMI.COM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5101 SW 8th St Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 262-6060 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese* Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

**Ceferino A Milian MD PA**<sup>8</sup> NPI #1477804367 8900 SW 24th St Ste 103 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 442-4454 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Cendan, Ignacio E, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1194711861 8525 SW 92nd St Ste D15 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 912-9343 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Cerami, Joseph V, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1639231590 15100 NW 67th Ave Ste 104 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 571-0671 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

Chakko, Simon C, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1316998081

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Malay, Tamil* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Chandhok, Namrata S, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1811336696 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Chediak, Alejandro D, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1669401774 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 900 NW 17th St FI 5

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9999 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Chertman, Lila S, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1124424015 1111 Kane Concourse Ste 511 Bay Harbor Islands, FL 33154 (305) 861-8450 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Marcos Chertman Md

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Chertman, Marcos M, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1003865262 1111 Kane Concourse Ste 511 Bay Harbor Islands, FL 33154 (305) 324-5481 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-4:00PM W 9:30AM-4:00PM TH 9:00AM-4:00PM F 9:00AM-1:30PM Medical Group: Marcos Chertman Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Ciraldo, Katrina J, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1902269202 1009 NW 5th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1150 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7570 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1150 NW 14th St Ste 410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7570 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2872 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 4070 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Coffey, David G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1275775934 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Cohen, David, MD<sup>8,21</sup>, M NPI #1598762668 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 405 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 674-5925 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PGSFL.NET Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South Fl Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 4300 Alton Rd Ste 810 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-5925 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PGSFL.NET Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital **Cohen, Jonathan J, MD<sup>3</sup>, M** 

NPI #1396733424 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Coll, Jorge R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1912931429 8260 W Flagler St Ste 1A Miami, FL 33144 (866) 347-1821 Provider Language(s): English

Colombo, Rosario A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1417120247 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU 12:00PM-5:00PM

Concepcion, Gilbert G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1679572879 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 402 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 400-8600 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gilbert Concepcion Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Westchester General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Continuum Medical Group<sup>8</sup> NPI #1932485224 18373 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 625-9088 Provider Language(s): English

Contreras, Gabriel N, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1891723383 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1494 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 631-4110 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33136 (866) 544-6741 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Correa, Luis F, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1972503019 15100 NW 67th Ave Ste 104 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 571-0671 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail:

LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM

Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

# Costarangos, Constantino, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1730165200 10251 SW 72nd St Ste A101 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 274-9205 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Constantino Costarangos Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Coy, Kevin M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1346230729 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Crespo, Hector J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1609215771 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-1005 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 100 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Crudu, Vitalie, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1053527820 12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 704 North Miami, FL 33181 (786) 652-6781 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

Cuello, Jorge L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1003855511 6200 SW 72nd St Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

7725 NW 48th St Ste 200 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Cueto, Juan C, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1588614572 4150 NW 7th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 225-7775 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Miami Heart Center Inc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Culpepper Pace, Schartess S, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1639327752 8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-4700 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Curry, Bryan H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1740249267 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Czul-Gurdian, Frank, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1518199702 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2522 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2240 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Da Costa, Jonathan, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1275890170 1190 NW 95th St Ste 207 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 835-7045 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Kidney/hypertension Specialist Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Damas, Oriana M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1710159090 1400 NW 12th Ave Bldg Stea Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5413 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

(305) 243-8644 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1

Miami, FL 33136

D'Amato, Gina Z, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1750312195 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3Rd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Davenport, James D, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1235140823 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-1005 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM

Dawar, Richa, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1760777361 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Hca Florida Palms West Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Hca Florida Palms West Hospital

De La Zerda, David J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245469923 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

De Solo, Santiago M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1871568618 7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 304 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 661-2299 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Weitz & Ritter Md

Dejman Valdez, Adriana, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1689937567 1250 NW 7th St Ste 106 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 547-1496 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33136 (866) 544-6741 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Delbrutto Andrade, Victor J, MD, M NPI #1447666425 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Delgado Varela, Irina C, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1558673368 8501 SW 124th Ave Ste 206 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 273-1919 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Kenneth B Shephard Md

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Demarchena, Eduardo J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1801824339

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 4011 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7243 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Demorizi-Curiel, Nestor M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1851333975 6200 SW 73rd St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular

7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 301 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular

Medicine Assoc

Medicine Assoc

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

8500 SW 92nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Denham, Misha, DO<sup>2,3,8</sup>, M NPI #1689659096 2695 S Le Jeune Rd Ste 203 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 672-8559 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-4:00PM F 8:00AM-12:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ENDOCRINESOL UTIONS.COM Medical Group: Endocrine Solutions Of South Florida

Deshpande, Amar R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1710189915 1295 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Desir, Ranley M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1629071576 815 NW 57th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Diaz, Carlos R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1881012557 9380 SW 150th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 634-4991 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastromed Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Diaz-Rangel, Luis G, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1487645149 777 E 25th St Ste 118 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-1988 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 10:00AM-5:00PM W-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Luis G Diazrangel Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

777 E 25th St Ste 411 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-1988 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Luis G Diazrangel Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward

Palmetto General Hospital Dickinson, Gordon M, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1912962622 1201 NW 16th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-2700 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7618 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Diego, Joaquin N, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1154311264 7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 202 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 270-3075 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CARDIOLOGYHE ALTHCARE.COM Medical Group: Cardiology Healthcare Of S Florida Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Dieguez, Francisco J JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1013053859 145 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 575-1776 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CREDENTIALIN GSOLUTIONSINC.COM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Palms West Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

#### Digestive and Liver Disease Consultants of S FL<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1548711344 860 NW 42nd St Ste 203 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English* 

860 NW 42nd St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English* 

860 NW 42nd St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Dong, Chunming, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1518021054 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Donna, Elio, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1518993732 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (239) 659-3937 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics NPI #1225354186 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1

Drexler, Yelena R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 Provider Language(s): English, Russian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Russian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Duque Ballesteros, Juan, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1316364888 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33136

Miami, FL 33136 (866) 544-6741 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Dyal, Michael D, MD, M NPI #1669649539 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 3Acc W Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Echarte, Luis, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1043232028 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 301 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-0030 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Eckardt, Paula, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1720093552 8649 NW 186th St Hialeah, FL 33015 (954) 276-1616 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke

Eduardo J Gonzalez MD PA<sup>8</sup> 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 114 Miami EL 22182

Miami, FL 33183 (305) 271-5001 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Elajami, Tarec K, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1174066005 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Elimelakh, Milena, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1679609689 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Russian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Elite Echo Consultants of Miami LLC<sup>8</sup> 6200 SW 72nd St Ste 401

South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 487-3334 Provider Language(s): English

Enrique J Huertas Jr MD PA8

1831 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 649-4117 Provider Language(s): English

Ergle, Kevin D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1982964870 20950 NE 27th Ct Ste 300 Aventura, FL 33180 (954) 731-1101 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Hca Florida Westside Hospital

Escobar, Mauricio R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497998736 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4129 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Bethesda Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Bethesda Hospital, Wellington Regional Medical Ct

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Bethesda Hospital, Wellington Regional Medical Ct

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Bethesda Hospital

Escolar, Esteban, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1891965158 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2110 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Estrada, Jose R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1205271947 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-5500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Farrada, Ileana, DO<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1164780326 16401 NW 2nd Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 999-0009 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Cliff M Glasser Do Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables, Pht

Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 401 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 760-2905 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU 1:00PM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cliff M Glasser Do

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Kindred Hosp So Fl Coral Gables, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Fein, Steven G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1437146552 5825 SW 117th St Coral Gables, FL 33156 (786) 567-8310 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-10:00PM Medical Group: Heme Onc Call Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Felder, Lewis R, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1245213453 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste 202 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 770-0062 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 206 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 770-0062 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU 8:00AM-12:00PM W 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1115 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 770-0062 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

# Fernandez Espinal, Karen M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F

NPI #1932474376 11760 Bird Rd Ste 610 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 860-6260 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos M Alonso Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Fernandez, Juan A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1568481620 5040 NW 7th St Ste 370 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 648-1087 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Juan A Fernandez Md Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Select Specialty Hospital - Miami, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Fernandez, Louis A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1952388274 2301 NW 87th Ave Ste 502 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 558-3300 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.YOURHEARTFL ORIDA.COM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Fernandez, Victor M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1255645255 19056 NE 29th Ave Miami, FL 33180 (305) 354-4558 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLKIDNEY.COM Medical Group: Florida Kidney Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Steward Florida Medical Center, Broward Health Coral Springs, Broward Health North, Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital Fernandez-Bombino, Julio A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1174630479 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 602

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 602 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-8300 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Fernandez Bombino & Molina Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Fernandez-Castro, Gustavo L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1134175318 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Ferreira, Alexandre C, MD <sup>8</sup> , M NPI #1194754689 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM	Feun, Lynn G, MD <sup>3</sup> , M NPI #1902832520 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics	Fischl, Margaret A, MD <sup>3,4,8</sup> , F NPI #1801850326 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics
Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics	1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM	1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM
1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese,	Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 Portuguese, (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics	Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Ward Attending Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1800 NW 10th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3058 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of
Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital		
Ferrer, Jose P, MD <sup>4,8</sup> , M NPI #1730281387 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 306W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-9966 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GASTROHEALT H.COM	Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics	Miami Hospitals & Clinics <b>Fishbein, Paul G, MD</b> <sup>3,4,8</sup> , M NPI #1952305963 7875 SW 104th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 595-2710 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> <i>Staff Language(s): Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI
Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl		Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

For more information about behavioral/mental health benefits, see "Accessing your behavioral/mental health benefits" in the Introduction section of this directory.

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 306W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-2710 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:30PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 506 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-2710 *Provider Language(s): English*,

#### Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

#### Fornoni, Alessia, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1891724118 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 Drovider Language(a): En

#### Provider Language(s): English, Italian

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Frankfurt, Seymour J, MD<sup>3,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1629063581 1190 NW 95th St Ste 207 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 835-7045 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Kidney/hypertension Specialist Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

### Frost, Lauren E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1598926966 2250 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33133 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Fuentes, Jorge E, MD, M NPI #1528350543 4300 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Galvez, Oscar G, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1578660650 3006 Aviation Ave Ste 4A Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-1004 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

7815 Coral Way Miami, FL 33155 (305) 261-4823 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Garcia, Berenice A, MD<sup>1</sup>, F NPI #1508220385 2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1380 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Garcia, Hugo G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1164412292 9193 Sunset Dr Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-5558 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://SUNSETCARDIOLOGY. COM Medical Group: Sunset Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Garcia, Nelson JR, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1598734055 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 306W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-9966 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Garcia, Peter V, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1124075478 7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 224-1864 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Peter V Garcia Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital Garcia-Alemany, Ricardo J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1144458233 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 314 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 620-2361 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Ricardo J Garcia Alemany Md

Garcia-Estrada, Herminio, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1285636613 550 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33135 (305) 441-2656 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Garcia-estrada Md Kidney Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Garcia-Estrada, Manuel, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1346485877 550 SW 27th Ave

550 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33135 (305) 541-2655 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Garcia-estrada Md Kidney Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# <sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Garcia-Mayol, Luis, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1003816463 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 605 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-4535 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Kidney Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Garjian, Pamela L, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, F NPI #1619952645 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 306W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-9966

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:30PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Garrido, Jose A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1982631636 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UHEALTHSYSTE MS.COM/DOCTORS Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-1800 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UHEALTHSYSTE MS.COM/DOCTORS Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Gascon, Felipe, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1265747232 16544 SW 75th Ter Miami, FL 33193 (305) 781-3102 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital

Gaviria, Jose M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1942207204 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste B260 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-4590 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Infectious Disease Physicians

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Gaylis, Norman B, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1255440384 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 200 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 652-6676 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Arthritis & Rheumatic Disease Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

2801 NE 213th St Ste 801 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 652-6676 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Arthritis & Rheumatic Disease Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

#### Gelrud, Daniel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1780636241 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 468-4191 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Gerasim, Sergey, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1275829855 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 Provider Language(s): English, Russian Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 Provider Language(s): English, Russian Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 Provider Language(s): English, Russian Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Gershengorn, Hayley B, MD, F NPI #1669639662 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Ghitelman, Jaime, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1811155518 6200 SW 72nd St Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 301 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Gil, Ruben J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1760411003 9065 SW 87th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 273-6010 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 9:00AM-12:00PM TU 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-12:00PM F 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Ruben J Gil Md Pa

Giua, Vladimiro, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1720045529 404 SW 19th Rd Miami, FL 33129 (786) 547-2725 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Medical Group: Magnifico

Goldberg, David S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1891987806 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-2023 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Hepatology

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

**Goldberger, Jeffrey, MD**<sup>3,8</sup>, **M** NPI #1033147673 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554

Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew

# Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave FI 3Acc W Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 10 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Goldsand, Carl S, MD<sup>3,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1447245212 16501 NW 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33169 (305) 354-4558 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Kidney Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Gomez, Angela A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1720164064 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 606 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-7779 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Angela Gomez

Md Pa

Gonzales Zamora, Jose A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1205148400 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave # Acce Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Gonzalez, Felix J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1700874625 2510 SW 27th Ave Ste 101 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 703-7000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Felix J Gonzalez Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital,

Steward Palmetto General Hospital

8390 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33144 (786) 703-7000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Felix J Gonzalez Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital Gonzalez, German JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1043353691 7887 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33156 (305) 273-6266 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:30PM F 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Center For Digestive Medicine

Gonzalez, Hugo F, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1750377438 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 901 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-8669 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

8600 SW 92nd St Miami, FL 33156 (305) 436-9933 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida

Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida

Kendall Hospital **Gonzalez, Jose A, MD**<sup>3,4,8</sup>, **M** NPI #1184640864 11750 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33175 (954) 577-5220 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Jose Adalberto Gonzalez Md Pa Gonzalez, Manuel O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1801193701 6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

Gonzalez, Roberto R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1326205774 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Goodman, Mark S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1669400545 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Gra Menendez, Silvia G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F

NPI #1265743306 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd FI 3

Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Granja, Carlos A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1811179997 7900 SW 57th Ave Ste 21 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-3984 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Kidney Group

Grazette, Luanda P, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1013223064 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd FI 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 585-6683 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Greidinger, Eric L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1255369203 1611 NW 12th Ave # 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Grisel Macwilliams, MD, PA<sup>8</sup> 810 E 39th Pl Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 691-7018 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Grynberg, Fred, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1083600803 1190 NW 95th St Ste 108 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 547-4669 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

1190 NW 95th St Ste 301 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 547-4669 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center

1190 NW 95th St Ste 412 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 547-4669 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 400 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 547-4669 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 525 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 547-4669 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Guida, Carlos M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1205809670 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 643-6500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Gutierrez-Alsina, Rodolfo, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1922025014 2387 W 68th St Ste 401 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 325-8588 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Rodolfo Gutierrez-alsina Md Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So Fl Coral Gables, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Hannoush, Zeina C, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1578838843 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Hare, Joshua M, MD, M NPI #1548209109 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 4011 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7243 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Harrington, Thomas J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1598797219 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4909 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Heimowitz, Todd B, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1972761567 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2430 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM

Heller, Dean R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1093815508 9240 Sunset Dr Ste 116 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 412-8315 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

# Hernandez Aya, Leonel F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1427288893 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English*,

#### Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0809 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Hernandez Vila, Enrique, MD<sup>8</sup>, Μ NPI #1700044617 4160 W 16th Ave Ste 203 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 707-5688 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

7480 Bird Rd Ste 560 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 707-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ADVANCEDVCV. COM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 7725 NW 48th St Ste 100

Doral, FL 33166 (305) 707-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida

Kendall Hospital

Hernandez, Alfredo J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1295856193 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 805 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-7333 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://GASTROHEALTH.COM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

3661 S Miami Ave Ste 907 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-7333 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Hernandez, Eugenio J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1790887313 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 306W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-9966 *Provider Language(s): English*,

#### Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

#### Hernandez, Fernando, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1881807634 305 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-3999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

#### Hernandez, Maria D, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1144471608 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Broward Health Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Hernandez, Michael J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1609927862 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 120 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 299-5419 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Pulmonary Specialists

9915 NW 41st St Ste 200 Doral, FL 33178 (786) 299-5419 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Pulmonary Specialists

Hernandez, Moises E, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1134223670 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 805 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-7333 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 306W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-9966 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

#### Hernandez, Pedro, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1649498569 20215 NW 2nd Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar, Memorial Regional Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke

7900 NW 27th Ave Ste 150 Miami, FL 33147 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Hospital West, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital Miramar

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar Hernandez, Richard E, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1235104167 7765 SW 87th Ave Ste 105 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 274-0808 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami EL 22176

Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-0808 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hernandez, Robert J, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1558303701 11750 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33175 (305) 223-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Robert J Hernandez Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

9240 Sunset Dr Ste 241 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 271-1919 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: SU-SA 10:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Robert J Hernandez Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 9240 SW 72nd St Ste 241

Miami, FL 33173 (305) 271-1919 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Hoffman, James E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1427214147 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Holt, Gregory E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1104936483 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Hosein, Peter J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1154531838 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

1475 NW 12th Ave # 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

#### Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson North Medical Center 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Hourani, Patrick E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1386975175 3661 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants

# Howard B Reinfeld and

Associates MD<sup>8</sup> NPI #1396847240 18260 NE 19th Ave Ste 201 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 956-9062 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

220 Sierra Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 956-9062 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Hrachian Haftevani, Hakop, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1174606529 4302 Alton Rd Ste 570 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hakop Hrachian Haftevani Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 203

Miami, FL 33173 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hakop Hrachian Haftevani Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

975 Baptist Way Ste 203 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 663-3377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hakop Hrachian Haftevani Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

#### Hurley, Judith E, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1609831213 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Iacobellis, Gianluca, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1003123415 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

7000 W 12th Ave Ste 4 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 243-7070 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### **Specialists**

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Interian, Alberto JR, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1386673663 3659 S Miami Ave Ste 4008 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-2642 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Ira Joel Abramson MD PA<sup>8</sup> 1745 NE 124th St North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 893-5725 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Iskandarani, Marwan M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1255386470

65 NW 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 653-6365 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Venture Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center Jackson, Robert M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1568410082 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Jacobson, Nathan A, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1396742581 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste B260 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-4590 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Infectious Disease Physicians Jara, Mark A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1942646062 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Jeffrey A Loman MD<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1235451980 9195 Sunset Dr Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 271-9065 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9195 SW 72nd St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 271-9065 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Jimenez Jimenez, Antonio M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1558519603 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Jimenez-Carcamo, Francisco J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1295787927 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 640-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Jonczak, Emily E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1417375973 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Jones, Patricia D, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1811198567 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Hepatology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Juan A Fernandez MD<sup>8,21</sup> NPI #1164441713 5040 NW 7th St Ste 370 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 648-1087 Provider Language(s): English

8061 NW 155th St Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 648-1087 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Juan A Prieto MD<sup>8</sup> NPI #1043224306 11750 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 444-4200 Provider Language(s): English

6741 SW 24th St Ste 50-51 Miami, FL 33155 (786) 269-9495 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6741 SW 24th St Ste 5-51 Miami, FL 33155 (786) 269-9495 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Kala Medical Corp<sup>8</sup> NPI #1053748517 11760 Bird Rd Ste 622A Miami, FL 33175 (786) 507-5530 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

900 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33174 (786) 507-5530 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Kalirao, Paramjit S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497943856 19056 NE 29th Ave Miami, FL 33180 (305) 354-4558 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hindi, Punjabi* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLKIDNEY.COM Medical Group: Florida Kidney Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Steward Florida Medical Center, West Boca Medical Center

Khalid, Laiqua, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1609118215 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Urdu* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Khan, Afzal H, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1942267190 1190 NW 95th St Ste 104 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 693-5550 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Urdu Staff Language(s): Hindi, Urdu* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Kindred Hosp So Fl Coral Gables, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Khithani, Amit, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1396023495 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 400 Aventura, FL 33180 (302) 285-5092 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5092 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 208 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 669-7331 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Koelbl, Christian O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245460526 2150 W 68th St Ste 100 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 558-8700 *Provider Language(s): English, German* Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 Provider Language(s): English, German

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 Provider Language(s): English, German Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Bldg 1 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 Provider Language(s): English, German Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology 323 Sunny Isles Blvd Ste 602 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 Provider Language(s): English, German Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology 4300 Alton Rd # 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 Provider Language(s): English, German Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Cardiology Kofman, Eduardo A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1487609855 12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 705 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 892-3101 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.DIGESTIVECARE -MIAMI.COM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl Hospital Affiliations: Steward

Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center Kolber, Michael A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1578528279 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8434 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Krill-Jackson, Elisa M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1427046085 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Ladino Avellaneda, Marco A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1831308162 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-E 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Lagari-Libhaber, Violet S, DO<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1780882456 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8644 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht OM Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Lago, Vicente, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1619068095 351 N Lejeune Rd Ste 305 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 541-1041 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish E-mail: RGARCIA@GASTROHEALTH.C Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 305 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 541-1041 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM F-mail: VICENTELAGOMD@AOL.COM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Lambrakos, Litsa K, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1801039953 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English,* Greek, Spanish, Swedish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek, Spanish, Swedish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Landrin, Myriam, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1538179338 8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-1515 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Oncology Care Partners Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Lang, Eric A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1982685624 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.NEWPORTCRED ENTIALING.COM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Lazaro Vigoa Md<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1285661124 11760 Bird Rd Ste 622B Miami, FL 33175 (305) 225-5727 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Leavitt, James S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1598740557 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Portuguese* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

#### Lekakis, Lazaros J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1326067596 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Greek

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lemont, Michael T, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1194710954 1190 NW 95th St Ste 207 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 835-7045 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish* Medical Group: Kidney/hypertension Specialist Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center

21000 NE 28th Ave Ste 203-1 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 835-7045 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Medical Group: Kidney/hypertension Specialist Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Lenz, Oliver, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1992735039 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 Provider Language(s): English, German

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Levy, Cynthia, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1215979901 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5215 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Lewis, Susanne D, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1922013770 1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 480 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3711 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-5000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lichtenberger, Paola N, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1982862744 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1615 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Lister, Michelle L, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1447259486 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 100 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Llaneza, Pedro P, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1649236670 9195 SW 72nd St Ste 120 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 598-9090 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.DRLLANEZA.CO M Londono, Juan C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1871595645 4308 Alton Rd Ste 780 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 531-6967 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiology On Call

Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

815 NW 57th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 531-6967 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiology On Call Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital

Lopes, Gilberto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1912350596 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Lopez, Joanna, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1871889345 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Lora, Julio C, MD<sup>3,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1295772911 20215 NW 2nd Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Doctors Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Select Specialty Hospital - Miami

3855 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Doctors Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Westchester General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Select Specialty Hospital - Miami

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Lossos, Izidore, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1588628093 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Russian* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Russian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Russian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Lowery, Maureen H, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1053343483 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# Specialists

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Lowman Medical Inc<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1457078065 166 NE 96th St Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 964-1564 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Lozada, Carlos J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1548290687 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Division Of Arthritis/rheumatology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Luis G Diaz-Rangel MD<sup>8</sup> NPI #1427254689 651 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-1988 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Ste 118 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-1988 *Provider Language(s): English*  Luis H Lugo-Arrendell MD<sup>8</sup> NPI #1891932620 1840 W 49th St Ste 510 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 821-4555 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Lutzky, Jose, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1235127929 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 2801 NE 213th St Ste 1101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 689-6500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Machado, Humberto C JR, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1225079668 290 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 529-9901 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Humberto C Machado Jr Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste

405 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 529-9901 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 12:00PM-5:00PM Medical Group: Humberto C Machado Jr Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

925 NE 30th Ter Ste 310 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-5252 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-W 8:00AM-4:00PM F 8:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Humberto C Machado Jr Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Machuca, Jenny S, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1578550943 8600 SW 92nd St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 275-7575 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI

8600 SW 92nd St Ste 204B Miami, FL 33156 (305) 275-7575 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI

Maderal, Francisco R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1861470551 11440 N Kendall Dr Ste 306 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 822-4107 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates 2140 W 68th St Ste 300 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-4107 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates

#### Magnifico<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1669654471 527 NE 124th St North Miami, FL 33161 (786) 547-2725 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Majano, Romeo A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1225090921

6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-1001 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

7330 SW 62nd Pl Ste 310 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-1001 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 663-1001 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Manten, Emory M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1013177807 1295 NW 14th St FI 1 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2023 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-2023 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (239) 659-3937 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Manzano, Alex J, MD<sup>8,21</sup>, M NPI #1356523633 4302 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 672-7560 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: STAFF@MDE.CARE Medical Group: Andreina Rojas Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 7887 N Kendall Dr Ste 215 Miami, FL 33156 (786) 433-2450 Provider Language(s): English,

Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: STAFF@MDE.CARE Medical Group: Andreina Rojas Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Margolesky, Jason, MD, M NPI #1801162813 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Mark, Barry J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1073527479 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 408 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-3252 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM SA 8:30AM-12:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLORIDA-ALLERGY.COM Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Memorial Hospital West

Marquez, Jose L, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1710956958 2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 901 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-7282 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital Martel, Jerry, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1477755668 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-5500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

#### Martel, Jose A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1124053061 2250 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33133 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 301 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Martell, Frank J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1912961251 475 Biltmore Way Ste 311 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-9422 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLORIDA-ALLERGY.COM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

7150 W 20th Ave Ste 106 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 362-7762 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: TU-W 9:00AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Allergy/asthma Assc Of S Fla Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Martin, Eric F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1164634416 1500 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6092 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Martin, Jose C, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1861429425 12905 SW 42nd St Ste 106 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 265-4441 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Martin, Paul, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1184642910 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5757 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Hepatology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Martin, Yanelis, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1699977884 8500 SW 92nd St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33156 (786) 703-3557 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MARTINMEDICA LCENTER.COM Medical Group: Martin Medical Center

Martinez Bermudez, Claudia A, MA<sup>8</sup>. F NPI #1538213970 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Martinez Bermudez, Claudia A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1538213970 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Hialeah Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals &

Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Hialeah Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Lch Palm Springs Campus 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Div Of Cardiographics Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Martinez, Jose L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1508853490 11440 N Kendall Dr Ste 306 Miami, FL 33176

Miami, FL 33176 (305) 822-4107 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-4107 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates 3133 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 822-4107 Provider Language(s): English,

2140 W 68th St Ste 300

Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates

7887 N Kendall Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 825-6729 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates

Martinez, Melvin A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1396768552 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 902 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-7636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Casa De Corazon Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

9299 SW 152nd St Ste 104 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 856-7636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: W 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Casa De Corazon Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Martinez-Catinchi, Fernando L, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1538156328 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 402 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-9552 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

# Martinez-Clark, Pedro O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1205933504 100 NW 170th St Ste 305 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 246-5666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pedro Matinezclark Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 1321 NW 14th St Ste 603 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 246-5666 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Pedro Matinezclark Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 110 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 246-5666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pedro Matinezclark Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

9999 NE 2nd Ave Ste 100 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 754-1654 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pedro Matinezclark Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Mas, Ildefonso J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1184697195 3181 Coral Way FI 5Th Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 858-3494 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mas Cardiology Group Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Masri, Mohammad M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1629040787 7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 600 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 328-8537 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Mattiazzi, Adela D, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1922200260

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Mejia, Jorge R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1508808734 5975 Sunset Dr Ste 103 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 595-1594 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: South Florida Infectious Disease Medicin

8740 N Kendall Dr Ste 208 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-1594 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

975 Baptist Way Ste 202 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 595-1594 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Infectious Disease Medicin

Mendes, Flavia D, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1487628582 15955 SW 96th St Ste 307 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 468-4191 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gi Group Of South Florida

9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gi Group Of South Florida

Mendez Mulet, Luis, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740210632 9240 SW 72nd St Ste 241 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 271-1919 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Luis Mendezmulet Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital Mendoza, Cesar E, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1275599953 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community

1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community

Mendoza, Ivan, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1770790057 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center

2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 402 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1286 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU 1:00AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center 9380 SW 150th St Ste 295 Miami, FL 33176

Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M 1:00PM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Jackson West Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community

Merchan, Jaime R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1609853464 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302

Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Mesa, Christopher J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1598150542 1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw3C Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5768 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: TU-W 8:00AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Mesa, Luis J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1649292707 20900 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33180 (305) 937-4400 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Stuart J Bernstein Md 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 405 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 937-4400 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Stuart J Bernstein Md

Miami Kidney Group<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1396894952 10850 SW 184th St Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 662-3984 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2876 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 662-3984 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7900 SW 57th Ave South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-3984 *Provider Language(s): English* 

99 NW 8th St Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 662-3984 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Miles, Anne Marie V, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1669467429 1190 NW 95th St Ste 207 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 835-7045 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Medical Term Interpreter Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Kidney/hypertension Specialist Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Miller, Maureen E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1376547190 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste C-340 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0109 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 9:00AM-6:00PM TU 8:00AM-6:30PM W 7:30AM-7:00PM TH 8:00AM-6:30PM F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ALLERGYWEB.C OM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Florida Medical Center, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Minocha, Vinay N, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1720342371 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Miranda-Palma, Bresta Y, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1467417204 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1450 NW 10th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Mithani, Zain, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1063788693 1250 NW 7th St Ste 106 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 547-1496 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1450 NW 10th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5803 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-8956 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Mitrani, Raul, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1356397020 1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4343 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5544 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-E 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals &

Clinics, Steward North Shore Medical Center

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 10 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital Molina, Reynaldo J, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1912916610 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 602 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-8300 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Fernandez Bombino & Molina Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Morales, Pedro, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1417020777 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-5500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Moreda, Ramon, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1205925401 760 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 113 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-1031 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Ramon Moreda Md Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Morris, Stephen R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1356786552 1475 NW 12th Ave # Opd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Moskowitz, Craig H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1053402503 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Muchayi, Timothy, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1073743902 9193 Sunset Dr Ste 200 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 273-9377 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Munoz Mendoza, Jair, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1174752877 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Murillo, Jorge, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1467496398 5975 Sunset Dr Ste 103 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 595-1594 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-5:30PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Infectious Disease Medicin

Natori, Yoichiro, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1225507676 1801 NW 9th Ave FI 6 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5000 Provider Language(s): English, Japanese

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Navarro, Lourdes I, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1285641712 710 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 7:00AM-6:00PM TU 7:00AM-5:00PM W 7:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MBCHC.ORG Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr

Negret, Lawrence M, MD, M NPI #1033107156 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176

Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Neustater, Brett R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1245212000 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste 202 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 770-0062 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GASTROHEALT H.COM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 206 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 770-0062 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU 8:00AM-12:00PM W 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GASTROHEALT H.COM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 2801 NE 213th St Ste 1115 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 770-0062

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GASTROHEALT H.COM

Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Nieto Espinoza, Jose G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1811950132 16501 NW 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33169 (305) 354-4558 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLKIDNEY.COM Medical Group: Florida Kidney Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital. Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

# Nimer, Stephen D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1740371194 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Nova Medical Services Wound Care Division<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1578145793 8260 W Flagler St Ste 2I Miami, FL 33144 (786) 715-9183 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Nullman, Andrew E, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1912939208 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste 300 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 534-4404 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: drnullman@gmail.com Web Address: HTTP://www.drnullman.com Medical Group: Venture Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: Steward

North Shore Medical Center 1190 NW 95th St Ste 412 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 524-4404 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: drnullman@gmail.com Web Address:

HTTP://www.drnullman.com Medical Group: Venture Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

20601 E Dixie Hwy Ste 400 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 534-4404 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Venture Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Olazagasti, Coral, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1821415084 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Olivera Arencibia, Yanetsy, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1093177537 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5241 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Omenaca, Carlos L, MD<sup>4,8,21</sup>, M NPI #1205833381 9111 Park Dr Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 756-6110 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.VILMEDIDHEALT HCARE.COM Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Orta, David A JR, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1194757302 7500 SW 8th St Ste 209 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 262-6296 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-7:00PM Medical Group: D Orta Jr Md Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Ortigosa-Goggins, Mariella, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1215138649 1801 NW 9th Ave FI 6 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5000 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Ortiz Munoz, Luis, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1568563401 4675 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 203 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7725 NW 48th St Ste 200 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

8500 SW 92nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Pachon, Jaime A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1891782306 6141 Sunset Dr Ste 501 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-6615 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-12:00PM F 9:00AM-3:00PM Web Address: HTTP://ARTHRITISMDF.COM Medical Group: Arthritis & Rheumatic Care Ctr Padilla, Victor M III, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1518955020 11440 N Kendall Dr Ste 306 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 822-4107 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 3133 Ponce De Leon Blvd

Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 822-4107 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-E 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 7867 N Kendall Dr Ste 260 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 822-4107 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Digestive Medicine Associates Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Paik, II Joon, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1194039347 1295 NW 14th St FI 1 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2023 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 2 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Pala, Ozlem, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1447372685 1450 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7545 Provider Language(s): English, Turkish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Division Of Arthritis/rheumatology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7545 *Provider Language(s): English, Turkish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Palacios, Francisco S, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1255393294 3659 S Miami Ave Ste 2005 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 858-0315 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TU 1:00PM-5:00PM W 9:00AM-3:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Palm Springs Medical Mso<sup>8</sup> NPI #1891126389 1435 W 49th PI Ste 504 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 556-9200 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Paniagua, David, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1457466369 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Parra, Javier L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1194764399 15955 SW 96th St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 468-4191 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

15955 SW 96th St Ste 307 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 468-4191 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Westchester General Hospital 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, Westchester General Hospital

Westchester General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Pastoriza, Jorge, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1619958824 9193 SW 72nd St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-5558 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Sunset Cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Patton, Marquand B JR, DO<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1457617516 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 205 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 817-1344 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Delray Medical Center

Pena, Carlos F, MD<sup>3,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1669435988 16501 NW 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33169 (305) 354-4558 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLKIDNEY.COM Medical Group: Florida Kidney Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida. Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

# Pereira, Denise, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1154387033 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4664 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Perez-Tirse, Jose A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1013959246 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 208 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 226-8484 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Jose A Pereztirse Md

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

#### Physician Management Partners<sup>8</sup> NPI #1265886642 9275 SW 152nd St Ste 101 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 253-8869 Provider Language(s): English

Pimentel, Agustin, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740498146 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3300 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Pina, Victor, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1164403846 7887 N Kendall Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 273-6266 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CDMGASTRO.C OM Medical Group: Center For Digestive Medicine Hospital Affiliations: Kindred

Hosp So Fl Coral Gables, Westchester General Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Piniella, Carlos, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1649223132 6705 S Red Rd Ste 520 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-0726 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-6:00PM TU-W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-3:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PA2ALLERGY.C ОМ Medical Group: Carlos Piniella Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 9275 SW 152nd St Ste 210 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 255-9577 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 8:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://PA2ALLERGY.COM Medical Group: Carlos Piniella Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Pino, Alejandro E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1548461429 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 505 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 595-1317 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Miami Institute For Joint Reconstruction Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Pla, Alejandro, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1780649376 218 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (754) 263-2306 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Alejandro Pla Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital

# Polanco-Salcedo, Gerardo A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1669415741 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-8872 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

# Pollak, Wayne M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1982607628 20803 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33180 (954) 265-7900 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://MHS.NET/CARDIAC Medical Group: Memorial Healthcare Systems Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital

Powell, Alexis E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1568427276 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Premier Care Associates<sup>8</sup> NPI #1821495094 11760 SW 40th St Ste 323 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 696-7557 Provider Language(s): English

1435 W 49th PI Ste 300 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 551-6666 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste G166 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 835-0551 *Provider Language(s): English*  8000 SW 117th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 279-0152 *Provider Language(s): English* 

87 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 536-5001 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8780 SW 8th St Ste 22 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 554-6198 *Provider Language(s): English* 

900 W 49th St Ste 448 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-3111 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9829 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 551-6666 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Price, Steven J, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1235237942 9060 SW 73rd Ct Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 325-4888 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Grossman & Price

Proksell, Siobhan, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1184990079 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste Abldg Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5413 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Pulmonary Physicians of S FL<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1902892060 11880 Bird Rd Ste 416 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 661-9404 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1190 NW 95th St Ste 301 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 547-4669 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

15680 N Kendall Dr Ste 201 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 436-9933 *Provider Language(s): English* 

198 NW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 267-5544 *Provider Language(s): English* 

198 NW 37th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 267-5544 *Provider Language(s): English* 

242 N Lejeune Rd Fl 3 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 267-5544 *Provider Language(s): English* 

242 N Lejeune Rd Fl 4 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 267-5544 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 903 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-8669 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9035 Sunset Dr Ste 103 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 275-4755 *Provider Language(s): English*  975 Baptist Way Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 436-9933 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Punjabi, Naresh M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1447297411 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Querol, Juan C, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1245292374 2001 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 255-1127 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Juan C Querol Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Quintero, Luis C, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1710073648 420 S Dixie Hwy Ste 4E Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 666-9963 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 10:00AM-2:30PM TU 2:00PM-2:30PM W 10:00AM-2:30PM TH 2:00PM-5:00PM F 10:00AM-2:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

Raja, Mohammed, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1407262033 1475 NW 12th Ave # Opd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Ramon G Iglesias MD PA<sup>8</sup> NPI #1902055346 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 1010 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-5670 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Ramos, Juan C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1215963145 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Reinfeld, Howard B, MD<sup>3,4,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1326070319 18260 NE 19th Ave Ste 201 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 956-9062 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Howard B Reinfeld & Associates Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center. Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Rengifo-Cam, William, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1154551653 100 NW 170th St Ste 410 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 654-6850 Provider Language(s): English, Japanese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 411 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 654-6850

Provider Language(s): English, Japanese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Rensoli-Velazquez, Marimer R, MD<sup>8,21</sup>, F NPI #1275945412 11140 SW 88th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 536-7733 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 8:30AM-5:00PM TU 8:00AM-4:00PM W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:30AM-4:00PM F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Wellness Institute Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Reyna, Javier, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1780991547 18300 NW 62nd Ave Ste 100 Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 749-6203 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Reyna Health Trust

Ritter, Jeffrey S, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1891761508 7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 304 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 661-2299 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Weitz & Ritter Md

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Rivera, Cynthia I, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1285835520 4308 Alton Rd Ste 860 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2766 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: HTTP://ACIDMD.COM Medical Group: Academic And Clinical Infectious Disease

Rochelin, Fleurgin, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1477857563 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (708) 468-3479 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Rocher, Maray, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1306022819 4791 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (786) 536-5001 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Maray Rocher Md

Rodicio, Ileana M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1689638629 9000 SW 137th Ave Ste 213 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 388-0078 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLORIDA-ALLERGY.COM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

9035 Sunset Dr Ste 202 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 279-3366 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:30AM-12:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLORIDA-ALLERGY.COM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community Rodriguez, Allan E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1720010796 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8434 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Florida - Miami-Dade

Rodriguez, David A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1700980307 147 Alhambra Cir Ste 111 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 567-1930 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 10:00AM-12:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital

Rodriguez, Estelamari, MD, F NPI #1194887034 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2Nd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

#### Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Rodriguez, Gilberto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1205833597 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste B260 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-4590 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Infectious Disease Physicians

# Rodriguez, Sergio M JR, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1013941848 777 E 25th St Ste 210 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 691-3505 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-5:00PN

Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital

# Rodriguez-Moran, Juan F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1700873437 15955 SW 96th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 661-9404 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI

6200 SW 73rd St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-9404 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl

8600 SW 92nd St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 275-4755 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI

#### Rogelio Zaldivar MD PA NPI #1043414691 7500 SW 8th St Ste 203 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 264-5202 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Roman, Eloy, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1811018765 5801 NW 151st St Ste 300 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 642-0040 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-4:00PM F 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Eloy Roman Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida

# Kendall Hospital Romero-Marrero, Carlos J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida

NPI #1194936757 860 NW 42nd St Ste 203 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital

860 NW 42nd St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

860 NW 42nd St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital

Rosa Cunha, Isabella, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1811923899 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7618 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave # C307 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5645 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1615 *Provider Language(s): English*,

Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Rosa Espinoza, Rossana M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1417244542 1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw3C Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5768 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M 8:00AM-2:00PM TH 12:00PM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Rosen, Seth D, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1457389983 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 306W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-9966 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:30PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables

9555 N Kendall Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 273-7319 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So Fl Coral Gables Rosenblatt, Joseph D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1497770499 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

**Rp and Associates MD**<sup>8</sup> NPI #1023340973 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 412E Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 262-0631 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

For more information about behavioral/mental health benefits, see "Accessing your behavioral/mental health benefits" in the Introduction section of this directory.

**Specialists** 

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Salazar, Jose A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1740276443 3659 S Miami Ave Ste 5008 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-2284 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Sancassani, Rhea B, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1003017112 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Sanchez, George A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1053512707 15955 SW 96th St Ste 307 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 468-4191 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 468-4191 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Sanchez-Cazau, Dolores, MD, F NPI #1558478198 1475 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-2500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

651 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 835-4153 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

777 E 25th St Ste 501 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 889-6670 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Sanchez-cazau Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus Sanchez-Masiques, Jorge, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1376541961 925 NE 30th Ter Ste 310 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 567-1999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Santana-Izquierdo, Anays J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F

NPI #1720190986 1100 SW 57th Ave Ph 2 West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 261-0555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-5:00PM F 10:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Anays Santanaizquierdo Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

815 NW 57th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 261-0555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# Santos, Carlos R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1851343578 909 N Miami Beach Blvd Ste 402 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 653-0425 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CARLOSSANTO SMDPA.COM Medical Group: Carlos R Santos Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar Sarria, Alejandro, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1366617201 950 N Krome Ave Ste 202 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 674-3888 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Israel Galtes

Schatz, Jonathan H, MD, M NPI #1285880021 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Schlessinger, Fabiola B, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1518922921 16800 NW 2nd Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 999-0009 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Schob, Alan H, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1205843547 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Schwartz, Michael A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1972591683 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 243 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 535-3337 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Segall, Peter H, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1326079864 4302 Alton Rd Ste 750 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 538-8504 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Sekeres, Mikkael A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497710941 1475 NW 12th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, French

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, French* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# Selema, Carlos A, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1366483562 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 510 Coral Gables, FL 33134

(305) 443-2611 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

### Sendzischew Shane, Morgan A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1124384029 1295 NW 14th St FI 1 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2023 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht

1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 Provider Language(s): English,

Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste A

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5413 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Seo, Pearl H, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1427130566 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Korean Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Korean Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 Provider Language(s): English, Korean Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Sevilla Saez-Benito, Pedro A, MD<sup>8,21</sup>, M

NPI #1902071939 7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 201 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-9404 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Medical Group: Miami **Pulmonary Specialists** 

# 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 120 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 299-5419 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Miami Pulmonary Specialists

9915 NW 41st St Ste 200 Doral, FL 33178 (786) 299-5419 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami **Pulmonary Specialists** 

### Shavkher, Chander, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1619975893 9999 NE 2nd Ave Ste 100 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 754-1654 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

Siddharthan, Trishul, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1073802286 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible.<sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.<sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider.<sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Simkins-Cohen, Jacques, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1336340918

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7618 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

#### Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Singal, Rakesh, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1245295351 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6608 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6608 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* 

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Skyler, Jay S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1437114691 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

Slate, Jason, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1275648586 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 907 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-7333 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Jupiter Medical Center, Palm Beach Gardens Med Center

Smithson, Shaun D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1073744520 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address:

HTTP://WWW.MICC.COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON.

COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Snow, Matthew E, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1114989837 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 310 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-1001 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Sobrado, Javier, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1689636391 8600 SW 92nd St Ste 107 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 270-0402 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastromed Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Sokolowicz, John H, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1518067032 30334 Old Dixie Hwy Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 279-2621 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU-TH 8:30AM-1:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FCNEUROLOGY. NET Medical Group: Sokolowicz & Heller Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community 9260 Sunset Dr Ste 220 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 279-2621 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FCNEUROLOGY. NET Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Sosa, Marie A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1710193032 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Soto-Quintela, Ana V, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1639495534 7725 NW 48th St Ste 200 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Souaid, Gordon G, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1740234988 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste 300 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 654-4488 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: TU 12:30PM-5:00PM Medical Group: Venture Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital South FL Pulmonary and Critical Care Associates<sup>8</sup> NPI #1205834710 3181 Coral Way FI 1 Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 567-1999 Provider Language(s): English

3181 Coral Way Fl 2 Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 567-1999 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3181 SW 22nd St Fl 1 Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 567-1999 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Stahl, Kenneth D, MD, M NPI #1043460488 1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Vietnamese* Hours: M-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Sternberg, Candice A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1245557073 1611 NW 12th Ave # Acce Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Sussman, Daniel A, MD, M NPI #1316148869 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5413 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Tabak, Jeremy I, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1609862515 15955 SW 96th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 661-9404 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI 8600 SW 92nd St Ste 204B

Miami, FL 33156 (305) 661-9404 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI

Taylor, Justin, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1205120060 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Tejeda, Angel E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1710905914 4305 E 8th Ave Ste C Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-6305 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Tenet Florida Physicians Ser<sup>8</sup> NPI #1659417467 1040 Caribbean Way Miami, FL 33132 (786) 398-4000

Provider Language(s): English

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1100 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-1227 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1100 NW 95th St Fl 2 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 694-3775 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1190 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-2463 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1190 NW 95th St Ste 303 Miami, FL 33150 (786) 607-8047 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1190 NW 95th St Ste 404 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-1227 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 703 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 892-4114 *Provider Language(s): English* 

17501 Biscayne Blvd Ste 4H Aventura, FL 33160 (305) 949-7101 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2001 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (561) 835-3396 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 822-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 602 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 476-3421 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 604 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 551-9779 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 607 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 774-9400 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 701 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 446-7472 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 705 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 443-5585 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 901 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-7282 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 903 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 443-5585 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: F 8:30AM-5:00PM

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 907 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-7282 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3100 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-8461 *Provider Language(s): English*  3650 NW 82nd Ave Doral, FL 33166 (844) 214-9573 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 502 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 594-9333 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3901 NW 79th Ave Ste 222 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 593-1122 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3905 NW 107th Ave Ste 409 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 594-9333 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6175 NW 153rd St Ste 225 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 756-0883 *Provider Language(s): English* 

651 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-6100 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-8510 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 104 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-8510 Provider Language(s): English

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 107 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-1000 *Provider Language(s): English*  7100 W 20th Ave Ste 205 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-9300 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 301 Hialeah, FL 33016 (954) 476-9404 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 314 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-9300 Provider Language(s): English

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 504 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 819-1820 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7150 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-6657 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7150 W 20th Ave Ste 615 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-6657 Provider Language(s): English

7500 SW 8th St Ste 206 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 856-8166 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (847) 776-8887 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Ste 308 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-7887 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

777 E 25th St Ste 409 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-0001 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Ste 420 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-0001 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8660 W Flagler St Ste 130 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 551-9779 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8720 N Kendall Dr Ste 108 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 607-8047 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9526 NE 2nd Ave Ste 101 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 756-0883 *Provider Language(s): English* 

241 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-2233 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Toirac Perdomo, Janet, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1871729293 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste B260 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-4590 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.INFECTIONDOC

TORS.COM Medical Group: Infectious Disease Physicians NPI #1942628904 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave # Acce Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Tookes, Hansel, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Torres Viera, Carlos G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1588647796 5975 Sunset Dr Ste 103 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 595-1594 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: South Florida Infectious Disease Medicin

Torres-Madriz, Gilberto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1518157601 5975 Sunset Dr Ste 103 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 595-1594 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Infectious Disease Medicin

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Trent, Jonathan C II, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1780770552 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Tuda, Claudio D, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1497728620 4308 Alton Rd Ste 860 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2766 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Academic And Clinical Infectious Disease

# Tupayachi Ortiz, Maria G, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1174787576 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, French, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English,*

French, German, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Tzur, Assaf, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1295889848 100 NW 170th St Ste 410 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 654-6850 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew Staff Language(s): Hebrew Hours: TU 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Kindred Hosp So Fl Coral Gables, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

Vadillo, Alberto, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1083606214 4302 Alton Rd Ste 330 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-8303 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Alberto E Vadillo Md

Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Valdes, Frances, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1487642583 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward

Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Valenzuela, Guillermo J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245252402 240 Crandon Blvd Ste 212 Key Biscayne, FL 33149 (305) 361-8775 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: F 9:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Guillermo J Valenzuela Md Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Westside Hospital

# Valor, Raul R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1982690939 242 NW Le Jeune Rd Miami, FL 33126 (305) 448-0809 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

242 NW Le Jeune Rd Fl 2 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 448-0809 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

8900 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 661-9404 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Vargas, Carlos A, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1750345757 11440 N Kendall Dr Ste 212 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-1844 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastromed

Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital Vasquez, Sofia E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1285791350 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 214 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-9650 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Steward Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Veerani, Anila, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1124245147 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Hospital West, Holy Cross Hospital

Velasquez, Alex H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1124377064 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1960

Florida - Miami-Dade

(305) 243-1960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 10 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Velasquez, Juan C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1942477823 9400 NW 12th Ave Ste 4 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-2463 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Steward Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Florida Medical Center Velazquez-Cecena, Jose-Luis E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1396902839 9380 SW 150th St Ste 295 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 9380 SW 150th St Ste 410 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Veloso, Alexander, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1851629109 5101 SW 8th St Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 262-6050 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GASTROMEDMI AMI.COM Medical Group: Gastromed Veloso, Angel, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1477589505 5101 SW 8th St Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 262-6060 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastromed Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Vendrame, Francesco, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1093119554 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 Provider Language(s): English,

Italian Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Vento, Angel O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1417985490 4100 NW 9th St Fl 2 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 642-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus

4100 NW 9th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 642-2020 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 4:00PM-7:00PM TU 10:00AM-1:00PM W 4:00PM-7:00PM F 1:00PM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

#### Veras, Luis S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1215013560 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 606 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-7779 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Vernace, Stefania L, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1962487843 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GASTROHEALT H.COM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Victores, Lorenzo, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1902835762 6450 W 21st Ct Ste 205 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 558-7160 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-W 9:00AM-7:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lorenzo Victores Md Inc Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Villabona, Carmen V, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1558432997 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Wang, Trent P, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1023332566 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Wanner, Adam, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1013925684 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 Provider Language(s): English, French, German, Hungarian, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, French, German, Hungarian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Watts, Justin M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1750517959 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Weiss, Roy E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1104989623 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5215 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

430

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Weitz, Michael A, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1639145337 7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 304 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 661-2299 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Wellness Institute of Miami<sup>8</sup> NPI #1619588654 11140 SW 88th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 536-7733 *Provider Language(s): English*  Welsh, Catherine F, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1255349833 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Wolfson, Daniel, MD<sup>4,8,21</sup>, M NPI #1124230958 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 405 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 674-5925 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Xiques, Sergio J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1922096130 11760 SW 40th St Ste 420 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 225-8804 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Sergio J Xiquez Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Yanes, Natalie, DO<sup>3,4,8</sup>, F NPI #1457776940 6280 Sunset Dr Ste 501 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 671-3447 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.RHEUMWELL.C OM Medical Group: Rheumatic Wellness Institute

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Zambrano, Juan P, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1467442558 9380 SW 150th St Ste 295 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Zebede, Joseph, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1205892502 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 201 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 674-6770 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Joseph Zebede Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 4308 Alton Rd Ste 980 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-6770 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Hebrew, Medical Term Interpreter Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Joseph Zebede Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Zide, Kenneth M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1346454915 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-1005 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital 15100 NW 67th Ave Ste 104 Miami Lakes, FL 33014

Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 571-0671 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-E 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON.

COM Medical Group: Miami-dade

Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 100 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MICC.COM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Memorial Regional Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5666 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

Ziembinski, Conrad, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1437504347 825 W 41st St Ste 200 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 363-5761 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TH 9:30AM-3:30PM Medical Group: Cz Rheumatology

Zwerling, Leonard J, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1417910795 6200 SW 73rd St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

# Internal Medicine Specialist

Abreu, Alexandre R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497710099 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5437 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1600 NW 10th Ave FI 7 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9999 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Alencar, Alvaro J, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1417159633 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital Miramar, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Hospital Miramar

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302

Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Hospital Miramar

Alfonso, Carlos E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1053562470 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Andrade-Bucknor, Sharon N, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1295761583 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Ardalan, Bach, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1356385140 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Arias, Sixto A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1356545610 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Ayoade, Folusakin O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1871598904 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8434 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Baidal, David, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1487896643 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Barcena, Julio A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1013111921 2250 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33133 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

6200 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-8872 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

8900 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 666-4633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardiovascular Medicine Assoc

Beitinjaneh, Amer M, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1285681627 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Bertran-Lopez, Jovanna, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1073931903 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8434 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Bhalla, Sean, MD<sup>3</sup>, M

NPI #1912311325 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5413 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste Abldg Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5413 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Bilsker, Martin S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1083650444 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Boulanger, Catherine V, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1255395117 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1615 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Bradley, Terrence J, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1134495021 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Buryk, Yaroslav, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1285900266 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Byrnes, John J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1780635235 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

### 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Caceres, Luis R III, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1528053063 9290 SW 72nd St Ste 103 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 271-8383 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-4:30PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Luis R Caceres Do Pa

Calvo, Manuela, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1659536753 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1960 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave # 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackso

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Calzadilla, Andrew S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1942542964 5000 University Dr Ste 2200 Miami, FL 33146 (305) 779-7381 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Camargo Galvis, Jose, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1649686692 1475 NW 12th Ave # Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave # Acce Miami, FL 33136

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1801 NW 9th Ave Fl 6 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5512 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Cargioli, Reese, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1912438292 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1960 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6042 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-7456 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

## 1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 5A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-7456 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 5C Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-7456 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0695 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Chakko, Simon C, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1316998081 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Malay, Tamil* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht

Jackson Memorial Hospital

Chandhok, Namrata S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1811336696 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

### Chavez Morales, Efren A, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1578977419 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4664 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Cohen, Jane, MD<sup>4,8,21</sup>, F NPI #1417953514 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 405 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 692-6100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PGSFL.NET Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South Fl Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

4300 Alton Rd Ste 810 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-5925 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PGSFL.NET Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South Fl Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Cohen, Jonathan J, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1396733424

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Dawar, Richa, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1760777361 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Hca Florida Palms West Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Hca Florida Palms West Hospital

De La Zerda, David J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245469923 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Deshpande, Amar R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1710189915 1295 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-8644

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht

Jackson Memorial Hospital

1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Diaz Valdes, Jorge, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1891116471 777 E 25th St Ste 101 Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 914-9052 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Familiar Medical Center Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital 9526 NE 2nd Ave Ste 101 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 610-3957 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

Diaz, Yvonne M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1720024185 1150 NW 14th St FI 4 Miami, FL 33136 (304) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

Dickinson, Gordon M, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1912962622 1201 NW 16th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-2700 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7618 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

# 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Domaradzki, Lisa M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1932526977 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1600 NW 10th Ave FI 7 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

440

Duque Ballesteros, Juan, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 Μ NPI #1316364888 (305) 243-5302 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33136 (866) 544-6741 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Elajami, Tarec K, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1174066005 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2070 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2690 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Escobar, Mauricio R, MD<sup>8</sup>. M NPI #1497998736 1475 NW 12th Ave

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4129 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Bethesda Hospital

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Bethesda Hospital, Wellington Regional Medical Ct 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Bethesda Hospital, Wellington Regional Medical Ct 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Bethesda Hospital Feun, Lynn G, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1902832520 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Fornoni, Alessia, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1891724118 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 Provider Language(s): English, Italian Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible.<sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.<sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider.<sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Gerasim, Sergey, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1275829855 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 Provider Language(s): English, Russian Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 Provider Language(s): English, Russian Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136

(305) 243-6388 Provider Language(s): English, Russian

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Ghahramani, Mehrdad, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1851718951 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 4011 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7243 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Goldberger, Jeffrey, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1033147673 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1321 NW 14th St

Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600

Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Hebrew

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 3Acc W Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 10 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, F

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Gonzales Zamora, Jose A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1205148400

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English*,

Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave # Acce Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Gonzalez Quiros, Hernando, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1346553294 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 250

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 250 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Goodman, Mark S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1669400545 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Gra Menendez, Silvia G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>,

F NPI #1265743306 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Greidinger, Eric L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1255369203 1611 NW 12th Ave # 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Greig, Elizabeth A, MD<sup>1</sup>, F NPI #1437476462 1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hannoush, Zeina C, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1578838843 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Harlamova, Oxana, MD<sup>1,3,8</sup>, F NPI #1740702448 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 781 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hernandez Oquet, Rafael E, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1346688231 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6692 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Hoffman, James E, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1427214147 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Hebrew Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Iskandarani, Marwan M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1255386470 65 NW 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 653-6365 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Venture Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Jackson, Robert M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1568410082 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Jonczak, Emily E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1417375973 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Jones, Patricia D, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1811198567 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Hepatology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Kolber, Michael A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1578528279 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8434 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Krill-Jackson, Elisa M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1427046085 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Kumar, Shria, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1912325804 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lambrakos, Litsa K, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1801039953 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek, Spanish, Swedish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek, Spanish, Swedish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lekakis, Lazaros J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1326067596 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lenz, Oliver, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1992735039 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 Provider Language(s): English, German

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Levy, Cynthia, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1215979901 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5215 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lossos, Izidore, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1588628093 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English,

# Hebrew, Russian Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht

Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Russian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Russian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Louis, Betina, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1891946117 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 302 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-4008 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Northwest Hospital

Lozada, Carlos J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1548290687 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Division Of Arthritis/rheumatology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Mark, Barry J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1073527479 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 408 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-3252 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W-TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM SA 8:30AM-12:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLORIDA-ALLERGY.COM Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Memorial Hospital West

Martin, Paul, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1184642910 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5757 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Hepatology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

<ul> <li>Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals &amp; Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital</li> <li>1450 NW 10th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136</li> <li>(305) 243-3636</li> <li>Provider Language(s): English, Spanish</li> <li>Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM</li> <li>Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson</li> <li>Memorial Hospitals &amp; Clinics</li> <li>5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd FI 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146</li> <li>(305) 689-3636</li> <li>Provider Language(s): English, Spanish</li> <li>Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM</li> <li>Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson</li> <li>Memorial Hospital, University Of</li> <li>Miami Hospitals &amp; Clinics</li> <li>5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd FI 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146</li> <li>(305) 689-3636</li> <li>Provider Language(s): English, Spanish</li> <li>Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM</li> <li>Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson</li> <li>Memorial Hospital, University Of</li> <li>Miami Hospitals &amp; Clinics</li> <li>Spanish</li> <li>Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM</li> <li>Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson</li> <li>Memorial Hospital, University Of</li> <li>Miami Hospitals &amp; Clinics</li> <li>Spanish</li> <li>Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM</li> <li>Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson</li> <li>Memorial Hospital, University Of</li> <li>Miami Hospitals &amp; Clinics</li> <li>Spanish</li> <li>Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM</li> <li>Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson</li> <li>Memorial Hospital, University Of</li> <li>Miami Hospitals &amp; Clinics</li> <li>Spanish</li> <li>Hours: M-F 8:00</li> <li>Miami Hospitals &amp; Clinics</li> <li>Spanish</li> <li>Hours: M-F 8:00</li> <li>Miami Hospital Affiliations</li> <li>Miami Hospital Affiliations</li> <li>Miami Hospital &amp; Clinics</li> <li>Miami</li></ul>	Provider Language(s): English, Spanishge(s): English,ge(s): English,AM-5:00PMAM-5:00PMns: Pht Jacksonal, Stewardal, Stewarddical Center,aggio Childrensaggio Childrensby Ste A(305) 243-4000by Provider Language(s): English, Spanishge(s): English,Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PMHospital Affiliations: JoeAM-5:00PMDimaggio Childrens Hospital, Nere Medicalaggio Childrenskson Memorialaggio Childrenskson Memorial8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 10 Miami, FL 33176by Spanishge(s): English, forge(s): English,ge(s): English, forge(s): English, for </th
---	---

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible.<sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.<sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider.<sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Montilla, Jorge X, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1457629586 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-1005 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

#### Morris, Stephen R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1356786552 1475 NW 12th Ave # Opd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Moskowitz, Craig H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1053402503 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Munoz Mendoza, Jair, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1174752877 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Myerburg, Robert J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1073549762 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Negret, Lawrence M, MD, M NPI #1033107156 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-1000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Nimer, Stephen D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1740371194 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

## Ortigosa-Goggins, Mariella, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1215138649 1801 NW 9th Ave FI 6

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5000 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Pereira, Denise, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1154387033 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4664 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Pimentel, Agustin, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740498146 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3300 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Powell, Alexis E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1568427276 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Quintana, Christian A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1831573161 1321 NW 14th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 325-0913 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jimenez Medical Center Inc

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Rabassa, Carla C, MD, F NPI #1659313385 800 SW 108th Ave # 100 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 348-3627 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Raja, Mohammed, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1407262033 1475 NW 12th Ave # Opd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### **Specialists**

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Ramos, Juan C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1215963145 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackso

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Rivera, Cynthia I, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1285835520 4308 Alton Rd Ste 860 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2766 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: HTTP://ACIDMD.COM Medical Group: Academic And Clinical Infectious Disease

# Rodriguez Fuentes, Yoandy, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1770846362 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 302 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-4008 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Rosa Cunha, Isabella, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1811923899 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7618 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave # C307 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5645 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1615 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Rosenblatt, Joseph D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1497770499 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Schatz, Jonathan H, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1285880021 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Scheinberg, Andrew R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1184086753 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5527 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 645 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5215 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave # C600D Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5215 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - General Medicine Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Sendzischew Shane, Morgan A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1124384029 1295 NW 14th St FI 1 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2023 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5413 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Seo, Pearl H, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1427130566 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Korean

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Silberstein Y Tiribelli, Maria A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1073075495 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 302 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-4008

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Simkins-Cohen, Jacques, MD<sup>8</sup>, NPI #1336340918 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7618 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Singal, Rakesh, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245295351 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6608 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6608 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Slate, Jason, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1275648586 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 907 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-7333 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Jupiter Medical Center, Palm Beach Gardens Med Center

Spiegel, Jay, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1932551066 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

St Onge, Joan E, MD<sup>1,3,8</sup>, F NPI #1477553212 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5215 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Ward Attending Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Ward Attending Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

Sternberg, Candice A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1245557073 1611 NW 12th Ave # Acce Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): Creole, English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Suarez, Maritza M, MD<sup>1,3</sup>, F NPI #1598966673

1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible.<sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.<sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider.<sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

For more information about behavioral/mental health benefits, see "Accessing your behavioral/mental health benefits" in the Introduction section of this directory.

Μ

Sussman, Daniel A, MD, M NPI #1316148869 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5413 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht

#### Taylor, Justin, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Jackson Memorial Hospital

NPI #1205120060 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Tookes, Hansel, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1942628904 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # Acce Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Trent, Jonathan C II, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1780770552 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Tupayachi Ortiz, Maria G, MD <sup>8</sup> , F NPI #1174787576 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>French, German, Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>French, German, Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of	Vendrame, Francesco, MD <sup>8</sup> , M NPI #1093119554 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Italian</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd FI 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-3636 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Italian</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Vilches-Olivera, Elizabeth, MD <sup>8</sup> , F NPI #1740522663 9195 SW 72nd St Ste 120B Miami, FL 33173 (305) 901-5522 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> <i>Staff Language(s): Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 7:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Oasis Medical Health Center Waddah Allaf MD <sup>8</sup> NPI #1255376661 16948 NE 19th Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 949-6003 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i>
Miami Hospitals & Clinics Valdes, Frances, MD <sup>8</sup> , F NPI #1487642583 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital	

18100 NE 19th Ave Ste 102 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 949-6003 *Provider Language(s): English* 

18905 NE 25th Ave Miami, FL 33180 (786) 506-6488 Provider Language(s): English

20200 W Dixie Hwy Ste 1108 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 949-6003 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

2151 E Dixie Hwy Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 949-6003 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Watts, Justin M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1750517959 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible.<sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.<sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider.<sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

For more information about behavioral/mental health benefits, see "Accessing your behavioral/mental health benefits" in the Introduction section of this directory.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Welsh, Catherine F, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1255349833 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Yaskin, Inna, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1316965353 1500 San Remo Ave Ste 150 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (786) 527-9110 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Maternal and Fetal Medicine/ Perinatology

Cordova, Yvette C, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1548434061 11760 SW 40th St Ste 646 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 466-8480 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: W 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Jackson West Medical Center 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English,

Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Jackson West Medical Center

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Paidas, Michael J, MD<sup>4</sup>, M NPI #1821071994 1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5175 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5610 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 7400 NW 104th Ave Unit D103

Doral, FL 33178 (305) 585-5610 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste L Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3498 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Rodriguez-Martirena, Alfredo I, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1255428926 14750 NW 77th Ct Ste 203 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 557-2949 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar Ruano, Rodrigo, MD<sup>3,4</sup>, M NPI #1598026171 1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Sfakianaki, Anna K, MD, F NPI #1164405239 1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5175 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste L Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3498 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Tudela, Carmen M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1891997904 11760 SW 40th St Ste 646 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 466-8480 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Tudela, Felipe J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1467694083 11760 SW 40th St Ste 646 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 466-8480 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Villacorta-Sierra, Vanessa, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1962637314 6350 Sunset Dr Miami, FL 33143 (786) 293-5000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 8:30AM-5:00PM TU 8:30AM-7:00PM W 8:30AM-5:00PM TH 8:30AM-7:00PM F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:30AM-12:30PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community

#### **Medical Oncology**

Ardalan, Bach, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1356385140 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

### Arias, Sixto A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1356545610 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Barrientos, Jacqueline C,  $MD^{1,8}$ , F

NPI #1396801031 4306 Alton Rd Fl 3 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-3310 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Belette, Francisco E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1669464129 8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-1515 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Oncology Care Partners Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Imperial Point, Broward Health Medical Center, Holy Cross Hospital, Broward Health North

# Benedetto, Pasquale W, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1528095775 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Bhat, Abhishek, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1750819413 100 NW 170th St Ste 410 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 654-6850 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi

Staff Language(s): Hindi Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1801 NE 123rd St Ste 301 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 654-6850 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi

Hours: TH 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Bilusic, Marijo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1184884090 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Croatian, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Croatian, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Croatian, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0809 *Provider Language(s): Croatian, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Blaustein, Arnold S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1497743124 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 243 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-5400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 4306 Alton Rd Fl 3 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-3310 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Byrnes, John J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1780635235 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Cadavid, Gustavo, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1518256957 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 214 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 826-8606 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Oncology & Radiation Associates Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital

Chandhok, Namrata S, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1811336696 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Coffey, David G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1275775934 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136

(305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Cohen, Jonathan J, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1396733424 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

D'Amato, Gina Z, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1750312195 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3Rd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Dawar, Richa, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1760777361 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Hca Florida Palms West Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Hca Florida Palms West Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Del Toro, Alejandra M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1285881136 20601 E Dixie Hwy Ste 330 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-4198 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

78 SW 13th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33135 (305) 642-6966 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Diaz-Rangel, Luis G, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1487645149 777 E 25th St Ste 118 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-1988 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 10:00AM-5:00PM W-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Luis G Diazrangel Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

777 E 25th St Ste 411 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-1988 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Luis G Diazrangel Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital **Elimelakh, Milena, MD**<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1679609689

NPI #1679609689 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Russian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Escobar, Mauricio R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497998736 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4129 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Bethesda

Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Bethesda Hospital, Wellington Regional Medical Ct

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Bethesda Hospital, Wellington Regional Medical Ct

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Bethesda Hospital

Fein, Steven G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1437146552 5825 SW 117th St Coral Gables, FL 33156 (786) 567-8310 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-10:00PM Medical Group: Heme Onc Call Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Fernandez-Castro, Gustavo L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1134175318 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Feun, Lynn G, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1902832520 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Geiger, Erik J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1285015776 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3Rd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-7600 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Hernandez Aya, Leonel F, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1427288893 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0809 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Hosein, Peter J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1154531838 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

1475 NW 12th Ave # 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

#### 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish*

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Hurley, Judith E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1609831213 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Innovative Cancer Institute<sup>8</sup> NPI #1528245867 5995 SW 71st St Ste 1A South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 669-6833 *Provider Language(s): English* 

5995 SW 71st St Ste 1B South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 669-6833 *Provider Language(s): English* 

96 W 21st St Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 669-6833 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Krill-Jackson, Elisa M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1427046085 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136

(305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 243-5302

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Landrin, Myriam, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1538179338 8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-1515 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Oncology Care Partners Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Levin, Richard D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1114937067 21355 E Dixie Hwy Ste 102 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-4444 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.RICHARDLEVIN MD.COM Medical Group: Urodocs Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Lopes, Gilberto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1912350596 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lossos, Izidore, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1588628093 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Russian* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Russian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Russian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Lutzky, Jose, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1235127929 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital,

Florida Aventura Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 689-6500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Merchan, Jaime R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1609853464 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Minocha, Vinay N, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1720342371 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Moskowitz, Craig H, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1053402503 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9921 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Mudad, Raja A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1427068154 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

8333 NW 53rd St Miami, FL 33166 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Negret, Lawrence M, MD, M NPI #1033107156 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-1000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Nieves, Ramiro, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1992760037 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 104A Miami, FL 33183 (305) 403-0131 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Ramiro Nieves Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Nimer, Stephen D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1740371194 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Pizzolato, Joseph F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1447248109 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 689-6500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

**Ravelo, Raul, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M** NPI #1780672923 14233 SW 42nd St

Miami, FL 33175 (786) 439-3779 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

2001 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 364-2110 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center. Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 6825 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33173 (786) 439-3779 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Pht

Jackson South Community, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

(305) 649-2104 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Rodriguez, Estelamari, MD, F NPI #1194887034 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

78 SW 13th Ave Ste 100

Miami, FL 33135

Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2Nd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 2801 NE 213th St Ste 1101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Roman, Eloy, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1811018765 5801 NW 151st St Ste 300 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 642-0040 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

#### Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-4:00PM F 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Eloy Roman Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Rosenblatt, Joseph D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1497770499 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Schatz, Jonathan H, MD, M NPI #1285880021

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Schwartz, Michael A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1972591683 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 243 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 535-3337 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

#### Sekeres, Mikkael A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497710941 1475 NW 12th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33136

(305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, French* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, French* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Seo, Pearl H, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1427130566 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

470

Sharma, Janaki N, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1194013607 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish, Tamil* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish, Tamil* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish, Tamil* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish, Tamil* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Singal, Rakesh, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245295351 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6608 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6608 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Snetman, Lawrence A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245276922 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 301A Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5077 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida

3663 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-2195 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Aventura Hospital

Suarez, Jose C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1346238474 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd FI 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8333 NW 53rd St Ste 104 Miami, FL 33166 (305) 243-5302

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Taylor, Justin, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1205120060 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Trent, Jonathan C II, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1780770552 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Valdes, Frances, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1487642583 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Vidal, Carlos A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1891783932 1321 NW 14th St Ste 601 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 325-1700 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Oncology & Radiation Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Welsh, Catherine F, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1255349833 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Xiques, Sergio J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1922096130 11760 SW 40th St Ste 420 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 225-8804 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Sergio J Xiquez Md Pa

Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

#### Nephrology

Acevedo, Bernice, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1801117726 9193 Sunset Dr Ste 200 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 273-9377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Alfonso, Javier E, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1093952442 7392 NW 35th Ter Ste 306 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 558-2317 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PRACTICEWOR KSMD.COM

Ali, Hassan, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1780632109 11040 SW 184th St Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (800) 903-5253 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

3661 S Miami Ave Ste 402 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-7656 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hassan Ali Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital American Access Care of Miami<sup>8</sup> NPI #1285872978 9200 S Dadeland Blvd Ste 101 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-1044 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9200 S Dadeland Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-1044 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Bahamonde, Emmanuel I, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1881011260 16401 NW 2nd Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 999-0009 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cliff M Glasser Do Hospital Affiliations: Kindred

Hosp South Florida Hollywood

Barreto, Gaspar A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1588657886 11251 NW 20th St Unit 103 Miami, FL 33172 (305) 273-9377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

9193 Sunset Dr Ste 200 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 273-9377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Barrios, Richard, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1639675242 16740 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33196 (305) 273-9377 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTPS://KIDNEYDOCTORSOF MIAMI.COM Medical Group: Nephrology Assoc Of South Miami

9193 Sunset Dr Ste 200 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 485-3520 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

9193 SW 72nd St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 273-9377 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Nephrology Assoc Of South Miami

Busse, Jorge C, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1922091248 9193 Sunset Dr Ste 200 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 273-9377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Cabeza Rivera, Franco H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1184855207 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Chavez Morales, Efren A, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1578977419 1450 NW 10th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4664 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

3280 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 448-9888 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Cliff M Glasser DO<sup>8</sup> NPI #1235459686 160 NW 170th St

North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 651-3261 Provider Language(s): English

16401 NW 2nd Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 999-0009 *Provider Language(s): English* 

16401 NW 2nd Ave Ste 203 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 999-0009 *Provider Language(s): English* 

19559 NE 10th Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33179 (305) 651-3261 *Provider Language(s): English* 

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 401 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 760-2905 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

474

Contreras, Gabriel N, MD <sup>8</sup> , M	1494 NW 7th St	1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 500
NPI #1891723383	Miami, FL 33125	Miami, FL 33136
1250 NW 7th St Ste 106	(305) 631-4110	(866) 544-6741
Miami, FL 33125	Provider Language(s): English,	<i>Provider Language(s): English,</i>
(305) 547-1496	Spanish	<i>Spanish</i>
<i>Provider Language(s): English,</i>	Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM	Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM
<i>Spanish</i>	Medical Group: Umiami	Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson
Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM	Medicine - Nephrology	Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida
Medical Group: Umiami	Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida	Woodmont Hospital, University
Medicine - Nephrology	Woodmont Hospital, Pht	Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics
Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson	Jackson Memorial Hospital,	335 SW 12th Ave
Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida	University Of Miami Hospitals &	Miami, FL 33130
Woodmont Hospital, University	Clinics	(305) 545-6695
Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics	1611 NW 12th Ave	Provider Language(s): English,
1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1	Miami, FL 33136	Spanish
Miami, FL 33136	(305) 585-5768	Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM
(305) 243-6251	<i>Provider Language(s): English,</i>	Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson
<i>Provider Language(s): English,</i>	<i>Spanish</i>	Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida
<i>Spanish</i>	Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM	Woodmont Hospital, University
Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM	Medical Group: Umiami	Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics
Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics	Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital	Cuellar, Juan M, MD <sup>4,8</sup> , M NPI #1285617621 219 NW 12th Ave Ste C5 Miami, FL 33128
1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics	1861 NW 8th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 347-3380 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital	(305) 548-4000 Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Kidney Specialty Center Hospital Affiliations: Select Specialty Hospital - Miami, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. 9 Cultural Competency Training. 10 Essential Community Provider. 21 Telehealth Services.

For more information about behavioral/mental health benefits, see "Accessing your behavioral/mental health benefits" in the Introduction section of this directory.

Da Costa, Jonathan, MD<sup>3,4,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1275890170 1190 NW 95th St Ste 207 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 835-7045 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Kidney/hypertension Specialist Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center. Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Dejman Valdez, Adriana, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1689937567 1250 NW 7th St Ste 106 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 547-1496 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5180 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6726 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33136 (866) 544-6741 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 3280 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 448-9888 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 335 SW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33130 (305) 545-6695 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Drexler, Yelena R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1225354186 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 Provider Language(s): English, Russian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Russian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

335 SW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33130 (305) 545-6695 *Provider Language(s): English, Russian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

3363 NW 167th St Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 627-9311 Provider Language(s): English, Russian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

### Duque Ballesteros, Juan, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1316364888 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5180 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1450 NW 10th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33136 (866) 544-6741 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 335 SW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33130 (305) 545-6695 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd

Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Esquenazi, Alberto B, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1649239930 7900 SW 57th Ave Ste 21 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-3984 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIKIDNEY.C OM Medical Group: Miami Kidney Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community 99 Campbell Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 662-3984 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Kidney Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Esquenazi, Jose B, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1154522852 7900 SW 57th Ave Ste 21 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-3984 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIKIDNEY.C OM Medical Group: Miami Kidney Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

99 Campbell Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 662-3984 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Kidney Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

99 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 662-3984 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Kidney Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Esquenazi, Marcos B, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1508868928 16740 SW 88th St Miami, EL 33196

Miami, FL 33196 (305) 662-3984 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Medical Term Interpreter Hours: W 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIKIDNEY.C OM Medical Group: Miami Kidney Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community 7900 SW 57th Ave Ste 21 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-3984 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 1:00PM-4:00PM W-TH 1:00PM-4:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIKIDNEY.C ОМ Medical Group: Miami Kidney Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

South Community

99 Campbell Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 662-3984 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Kidney Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Farias, Antony A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1891022141 9193 Sunset Dr Ste 200 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 273-9377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

### Farrada, Ileana, DO<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1164780326 16401 NW 2nd Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 999-0009 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cliff M Glasser Do Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables, Pht Jackson North Medical Center,

Jackson North Medical Center Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 401 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 760-2905 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

#### Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU 1:00PM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cliff M Glasser Do

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Kindred Hosp So Fl Coral Gables, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Fernandez, Juan A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1568481620 5040 NW 7th St Ste 370 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 648-1087 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Juan A Fernandez Md Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Kindred Hosp So Fl Coral Gables, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Select Specialty Hospital - Miami, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

vd Ste 401

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Fernandez, Victor M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1255645255 19056 NE 29th Ave Miami, FL 33180 (305) 354-4558 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLKIDNEY.COM Medical Group: Florida Kidney Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Steward Florida Medical Center, Broward Health Coral Springs, Broward Health North, Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital

Fernandez-Bombino, Julio A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1174630479 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 602 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-8300 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Fernandez Bombino & Molina Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Florida Kidney Physicians<sup>8</sup> NPI #1760831564 160 NW 176th St Miami, FL 33169 (305) 653-6033 *Provider Language(s): English*  160 NW 176th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 653-6033 *Provider Language(s): English* 

16501 NW 2nd Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 354-4558

Provider Language(s): English

1680 NE 164th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 787-7345

Provider Language(s): English

16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste 205 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 654-7401 *Provider Language(s): English* 

19056 NE 29th Ave Miami, FL 33180 (305) 354-4558 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLKIDNEY.COM

19080 NE 29th Ave Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 354-4558 *Provider Language(s): English* 

19559 NE 10th Ave Miami, FL 33179 (305) 614-3120 Provider Language(s): English

3363 NW 167th St Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (954) 627-9311 *Provider Language(s): English*  (305) 856-7656 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLKIDNEY.COM 440 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 445-4535 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 605 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-4535 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

3661 S Miami Ave Ste 402

Miami, FL 33133

Fornoni, Alessia, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1891724118 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht

3280 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 448-9888 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian* 

Jackson Memorial Hospital

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian* 

### Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics Frankfurt, Seymour J, MD<sup>3,8,9</sup>, M

#### NPI #1629063581 1190 NW 95th St Ste 207 Miami, FL 33150

(305) 835-7045 Provider Language(s): English

Staff Language(s): Creole,

#### Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Kidney/hypertension Specialist Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Galvez, Oscar G, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1578660650 3006 Aviation Ave Ste 4A Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-1004 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 7815 Coral Way Miami, FL 33155 (305) 261-4823 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

## Garcia-Estrada, Herminio, $MD^{3,4,8}$ , M

NPI #1285636613 550 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33135 (305) 441-2656 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Garcia-estrada Md Kidney Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

### Garcia-Estrada, Manuel, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1346485877 550 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33135 (305) 541-2655 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Garcia-estrada Md Kidney Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Garcia-Mayol, Luis, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1003816463 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 605

Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-4535 Provider Language(s): English,

#### Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Kidney Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Goldsand, Carl S, MD<sup>3,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1447245212 16501 NW 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33169 (305) 354-4558 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Kidney Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Gonzalez Ochoa, Alba M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1376752816 219 NW 12th Ave Ste C5 Miami, FL 33128 (305) 329-2900 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Kidney Specialty Center Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Select Specialty Hospital -Miami, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 4302 Alton Rd Ste 760 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 548-4063 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Medical Group: Kidney Specialty Center Hospital Affiliations: Select Specialty Hospital - Miami, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Granja, Carlos A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1811179997 7900 SW 57th Ave Ste 21 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-3984 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Kidney Group

Guerra, Giselle, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1841230299 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1500 NW 12th Ave Ste 106 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Gutierrez-Alsina, Rodolfo, MD4,8, M NPI #1922025014 2387 W 68th St Ste 401 Hialeah, FL 33016

Halean, FL 33016 (305) 325-8588 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Rodolfo Gutierrez-alsina Md Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So Fl Coral Gables, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital Hernandez, Pedro, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1649498569 20215 NW 2nd Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar, Memorial Regional Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke

7900 NW 27th Ave Ste 150 Miami, FL 33147 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Hospital West, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital Miramar

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar

Juan A Fernandez MD<sup>8,21</sup> NPI #1164441713 5040 NW 7th St Ste 370 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 648-1087 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8061 NW 155th St Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 648-1087 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Kalirao, Paramjit S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497943856 19056 NE 29th Ave Miami, FL 33180 (305) 354-4558 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hindi, Punjabi* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLKIDNEY.COM Medical Group: Florida Kidney Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Steward Florida Medical Center, West Boca Medical Center Kaylin, Mark W, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497851687 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Steward Florida Medical Center, Hca Florida Westside Hospital

Kidney Care Plus<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1881934347 1050 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 702-9441 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1871 Coral Way Miami, FL 33145 (305) 702-9441 Provider Language(s): English

2201 NE 170th St North Miami Beach, FL 33160 (305) 702-9441 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4805 NW 183rd St Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (786) 802-3075 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7815 Coral Way Ste 115 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 702-9441 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Kidney Specialty Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1679832679 219 NW 12th Ave Ste C5 Miami, FL 33128 (305) 548-4063 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Kupin, Warren L, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1568408532 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

Kusnir, Juan E, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1649546631 10850 SW 184th St Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 273-9377 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Nephrology Assoc Of South Miami

9193 Sunset Dr Ste 200 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 485-3520 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Ladino Avellaneda, Marco A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1831308162 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Lemont, Michael T, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1194710954 1190 NW 95th St Ste 207 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 835-7045 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish* Medical Group: Kidney/hypertension Specialist Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center 21000 NE 28th Ave Ste 203-1

Miami, FL 33180 (305) 835-7045 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Medical Group: Kidney/hypertension Specialist Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center

Lenz, Oliver, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1992735039 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, German* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # Jmh Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5768 *Provider Language(s): English, German* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 335 SW 12th Ave

335 SW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33130 (305) 545-6695 *Provider Language(s): English, German* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 860 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 893-7887 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

German Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Mattiazzi, Adela D, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1922200260 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Miami Kidney Group<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1396894952 10850 SW 184th St Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 662-3984 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2876 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 662-3984 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7900 SW 57th Ave South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-3984 *Provider Language(s): English* 

99 NW 8th St Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 662-3984 *Provider Language(s): English*  Miles, Anne Marie V, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1669467429 1190 NW 95th St Ste 207 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 835-7045 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Medical Term Interpreter Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Kidney/hypertension Specialist Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Mithani, Zain, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1063788693 1250 NW 7th St Ste 106 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 547-1496 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1450 NW 10th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5803 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1861 NW 8th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 347-3380 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-8956 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Mocelin De Carvalho, Cristiane O, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1396919635 16740 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33196 (305) 662-3984 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Kidney Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community 7900 SW 57th Ave Ste 21 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-3984 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Kidney Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

For more information about behavioral/mental health benefits, see "Accessing your behavioral/mental health benefits" in the Introduction section of this directory.

**Specialists** 

Molina, Reynaldo J, MD <sup>3,4,8</sup> , M NPI #1912916610 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 602	<b>N</b> N 1
Hialeah, FL 33016	Ν
(305) 557-8300	(3
Provider Language(s): English	P
Staff Language(s): Spanish	S
Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM	H
Medical Group: Fernandez	Ν
Bombino & Molina	N
Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm	H
Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward	N N
Palmetto General Hospital	
	1
Muchayi, Timothy, MD <sup>1,3,8</sup> , M NPI #1073743902	N
2876 NE 8th St	(3 P
Homestead, FL 33033	S
(305) 273-9377	5  -
Provider Language(s): English,	
Spanish	Ň
Hours: TU 9:00AM-5:00PM	N
Web Address:	1
HTTPS://KIDNEYDOCTORSOF	Ň
MIAMI.COM	(3
Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson	P
Memorial Hospital	S
9193 Sunset Dr Ste 200	H
Miami, FL 33173	Ν
(305) 273-9377	Ν
Provider Language(s): English,	H
Spanish	Ν
Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM	Ν

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Munoz Mendoza, Jair, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1174752877 1250 NW 7th Ave Ste 106 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 547-1496 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1450 NW 10th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami FL 33136

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-8956 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

3280 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 448-9888 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

335 SW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33130 (305) 545-6695 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Nephrology Associates of South Miami<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1811943434 9193 SW 72nd St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33173 (954) 273-9377 Provider Language(s): English

Nephrology Institute of South Florida<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1295104776 7392 NW 35th Ter Ste 306

Miami, FL 33122 (786) 558-2317 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-5:00PM

Nieto Espinoza, Jose G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1811950132 16501 NW 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33169 (305) 354-4558 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLKIDNEY.COM Medical Group: Florida Kidney Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

19056 NE 29th Ave Miami, FL 33180 (305) 354-4558 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLKIDNEY.COM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Olivera Arencibia, Yanetsy, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1093177537 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5241 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Ortigosa-Goggins, Mariella, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1215138649 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5768 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1801 NW 9th Ave FI 6 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5000 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Pena, Carlos F, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1669435988 16501 NW 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33169 (305) 354-4558 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLKIDNEY.COM Medical Group: Florida Kidney Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

19056 NE 29th Ave Miami, FL 33180 (305) 354-4558 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLKIDNEY.COM Medical Group: Florida Kidney Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida. Steward North Shore Medical Center. Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Pla, Alejandro, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1780649376 218 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (754) 263-2306 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Alejandro Pla Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Memorial

Regional Hospital

Posada, Jorge L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1225099195 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 303 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-3779 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-4:30PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Jorge Luis Posada Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital. Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Roth, David, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1023033925 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Sanchez Fortis, Alfredo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1194759928 11440 NW 7th Ave Miami, FL 33168 (305) 756-4400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Alfredo Sanchez Fortis Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center

Sandoval, Martha Y, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1538202064 2791 SW 137th Ave Miami, FL 33175 (305) 273-9377 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Nephrology Assoc Of South Miami

Schlessinger, Fabiola B, MD, F NPI #1518922921 16800 NW 2nd Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 999-0009 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Sivan, Shobana, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1922365485 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Kidney And Pancreas Tr Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Sosa, Marie A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F

NPI #1710193032 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

3280 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 448-9888 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 335 SW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33130 (305) 545-6695 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Nephrology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

### Suarez-Fuentes, Christian D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1467732743 7900 SW 57th Ave Ste 21 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-3984 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Tejeda, Angel E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1710905914 4305 E 8th Ave Ste C Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-6305 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

### Trespalacios, Fernando C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1710969688 9193 Sunset Dr Ste 200 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 485-3520 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Nephrology Assoc Of South Miami Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

9193 SW 72nd St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 273-9377 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Velar, Alexander A, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1184660516 1190 NW 95th St Ste 207 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 835-7045 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Kidney/hypertension Specialist Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center. Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

4302 Alton Rd Ste 760 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 835-7045 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Kidney/hypertension Specialist Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

#### Neurology

Abreu, Alexandre R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497710099 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5437 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1600 NW 10th Ave FI 7 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Fl 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9999 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Albornoz, John L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1790738144 3659 S Miami Ave Ste 6003 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 857-9996 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Carlos Ramirez Calderon Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Alkhachroum, Ayham M, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1881936961 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Arabic, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Arabic, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Alvarez, Aliuska, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1801878723 8370 W Flagler St Ste 125A Miami, FL 33144 (305) 262-0928 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Medical Group: Aliuska Alvarez Ojeda Md Pa

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Angeli, Simon I, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1942228325 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Good Samaritan Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, St Marys Medical Center

#### Ariol Labrada MD<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1063812931 2001 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 342-2525 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 203 Doral, FL 33166 (786) 703-7068 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Asdaghi, Negar, MD, F

NPI #1336549294 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Farsi, French

*Staff Language(s): Farsi* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 Provider Language(s): English, Farsi, French

Staff Language(s): Farsi Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1864 Provider Language(s): English, Farsi, French

Staff Language(s): Farsi Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Baras Avila, Gelasio A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1275847808 11760 SW 40th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 227-2700 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Baumel, Bernard S, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1316215452 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Benatar, Michael G, MD, M NPI #1689780678 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Blanco, Guillermo, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1750379350 2020 NE 163rd St Ste 105 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 948-3333 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Guillermo Blanco Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Hialeah Hospital

#### Brain Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1760792345 174 NE 96th St Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 696-7666 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

3661 S Miami Ave Ste 208 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 565-8735 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9301 SW 4th St Apt 209 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 565-8735 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Brown, Andrew D, MD, M NPI #1619096153 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Boca Raton Regional Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 251-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: Boca Raton Regional Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Camargo, Christian J, MD, M NPI #1326306036 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125

(305) 689-3300 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Carbunar, Olimpia M, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1497077499 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 Provider Language(s): English, Romanian Staff Language(s): Romanian

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 Provider Language(s): English, Romanian

Staff Language(s): Romanian Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

#### Romanian

Staff Language(s): Romanian Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

#### Romanian

Staff Language(s): Romanian Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

### Carlos Ramirez Calderon<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1164825253 15955 SW 96th St Ste 305 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 596-2080 Provider Language(s): English

7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 300 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 665-6501 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8720 N Kendall Dr Ste 212 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 665-5552 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 802E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-4041 *Provider Language(s): English*  9915 NW 41st St Ste 200 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 665-6501 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9916 NW 41st St Ste 200 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 665-6501 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Carrasco, Angel, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1891729125 1555 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 601-2071 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Chileuitt, Abraham A, MD, M NPI #1760800205 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Cintron, John R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1184622664 13055 SW 42nd St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 485-8666 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Medical Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

925 NE 30th Ter Ste 306 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 245-4441 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Medical

Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Cocores, Alexandra N, MD, F NPI #1669913893 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Cruz, Gilberto M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1124011515 4160 W 16th Ave Ste 506 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 819-4432 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-3:00PM

Delafuente, Macarena I, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1952686388 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Delbrutto Andrade, Victor J, MD, M NPI #1447666425

NPI # 1447666425 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

#### Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Delgado, Silvia R, MD, F NPI #1003836115 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Detyniecki, Kamil, MD, M

NPI #1295998441 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, French, Polish, Spanish Staff Language(s): French Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 Provider Language(s): English, French, Polish, Spanish Staff Language(s): French Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, French, Polish, Spanish Staff Language(s): French Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Diaz, George C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1083611677 2063 Biscayne Blvd Ste 501 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 682-2900 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 8:30AM-5:00PM TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Memorial Healthcare Systems Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

20801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 200 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 682-2670 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Memorial Healthcare Systems Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke

Dib, Salim I, MD, M NPI #1609098896 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Arabic Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste N Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Arabic* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9999 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St # 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9999 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Arabic* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Dinh, Christine T, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1194997106 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Duara, Ranjan, MD<sup>3,4</sup>, F

NPI #1134159700 4300 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2543 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4300 Alton Rd Fl 1 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2543 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai

Medical Center Of Florida

4302 Alton Rd Ste 650 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2543 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Eshraghi, Adrien A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1740213958

1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 Provider Language(s): English, French Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Fellman, Melissa A, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1356683395

1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6499 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Flores Gonzalez, Ramon, MD, Μ

NPI #1114389855 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6499 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Fonseca, Bertha, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1851592729 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 411 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-4175 Provider Language(s): English Medical Group: Carlos Ramirez Calderon

Garcia, Amnerys R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1780001909 651 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 804-3357 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Amnerys R Garcia Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital

700 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 953-4250 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Amnerys R Garcia Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital

Garcia-Rivera, Carlos, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1518924729 9240 SW 72nd St Ste 118 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 229-9899 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

#### Garg, Neeta, MD<sup>3</sup>, F

NPI #1649242728 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Punjabi Staff Language(s): Hindi Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible.<sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.<sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider.<sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Gonzalez, George A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1619029287

1111 Kane Concourse Ste 504 Bay Harbor Islands, FL 33154 (305) 865-1995

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Drs Kovacs And Resnick Pa Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4302 Alton Rd Ste 690 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 538-1811 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Drs Kovacs And Resnick Pa Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Gonzalez, Jose L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1881950905 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 416 Miami, FL 33183 (786) 409-7662 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Joaquin S Maury Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 975 Baptist Way Homestead, FL 33033 (786) 409-7662 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Joaquin S Maury Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Gonzalez, Lixandra, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1922461060 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 208 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 565-8735 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Brain Center

Granit, Volkan, MD, M NPI #1194012930 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish, Turkish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Grant, Timothy L, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1164486692 8720 N Kendall Dr Ste 212 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 665-5552 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos Ramirez Calderon

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Greco, Guy T, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1013478361 1150 NW 14th St Ste 207 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4951 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0658 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Guerrero, Cesar E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1386829554 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 308 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-9517 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Cesar E Guerrero Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Guevara, Eugenio M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1033305701 777 E 25th St Ste 319 Hialeah, FL 33013

(305) 693-8585 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Eugenio Moises Guevara Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital

#### Guillermo Blanco MD<sup>8</sup> 2020 NE 163rd St Ste 105 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 948-3333 *Provider Language(s): English*

6500 W 4th Ave Ste 34 Hialeah, FL 33012

(305) 948-3333 Provider Language(s): English

8051 W 24th Ave Ste 9 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 948-3333 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### NPI #1720154008 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609

Haq, Ihtsham U, MD, M

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Urdu Staff Language(s): Urdu Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Hector A Lalama Md<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1598944241 801 Santiago St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 448-9797 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Heros, Deborah O, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1134157035 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4951 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Hill, Colin, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1912492885 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Hoffer, Michael E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1821069626 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Horstmyer, Jeffrey L, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1053337733 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-8942 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jeffrey L Horstmyer Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Jiang, Hong, MD, F NPI #1639326044 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Chinese* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Chinese* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Jimenez, Christopher A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1730509068 7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 300 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 665-6501 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos Ramirez Calderon

9916 NW 41st St Ste 200 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 665-6501 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos Ramirez Calderon Joaquin s Maury MD<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1770907743 6110 SW 70th St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Joaquin S Maury MD<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1770907743 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 416 Miami, FL 33183 (786) 409-7662 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM

975 Baptist Way Homestead, FL 33033 (786) 409-7662 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Kanner, Andres M, MD, M NPI #1619963246 1201 NW 16th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave # 6 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English*,

French, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

9380 SW 150th St Ste 290B Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Kaushal, Ritesh D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1710298138 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 107 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-8510 *Provider Language(s): English, Marathi* Medical Group: Steward Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

#### Koch, Sebastian, MD, M

NPI #1831155779 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, French, German, Spanish Staff Language(s): French Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Kovacs, Andrew G, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1598715880 1111 Kane Concourse Ste 504 Bay Harbor Islands, FL 33154 (305) 865-1995 *Provider Language(s): English, Hungarian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Russian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Drs Kovacs And Resnick Pa Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 4302 Alton Rd Ste 690 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 538-1877 *Provider Language(s): English, Hungarian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Russian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Drs Kovacs And Resnick Pa Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Krementz, Nastajjia D, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1730541228 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6499 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Labrada, Ariol, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1568621225 3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 203 Doral, FL 33166 (786) 703-7068 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Medical Group: Ariol Labrada Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward

Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

Lalama, Hector A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1992773246 801 Santiago St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 448-9797 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hector A Lalama Md

Landess, Carrie, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1154396281 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste 102 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 655-2800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carrie Landess Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Memorial Hospital West

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Lerman, Andrew M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1407173974 2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 601 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 655-8010 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PMEDMGT.NET Medical Group: Carlos Ramirez Calderon Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Lopez, Javier, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1508800442 7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 300 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 665-6501 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos Ramirez Calderon

9915 NW 41st St Ste 200 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 665-6501 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos Ramirez Calderon

Lowe, Merredith R, MD, M NPI #1902826282 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5514 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B Miami, FL 33136

(305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Luca, Corneliu C, MD, M

NPI #1578711305 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Romanian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Romanian Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1295 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, Romanian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 Provider Language(s): English, Romanian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Romanian Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Macksoud, Delores E, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, F NPI #1962594580 12001 SW 128th Ct Ste 205 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 251-1373 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Delores Macksoud Md

Malik, Amer M, MD, M NPI #1427244326 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, Urdu* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English, Urdu* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1864 *Provider Language(s): English, Urdu* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 251-3100 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Urdu Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Margolesky, Jason, MD, M NPI #1801162813 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6499 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Marrero, Michelle M, MD, F NPI #1558755603 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-3300 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-7096 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Martinez-Arizala, Alberto A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1770576068 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4995 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Marulanda-Londono, Erika T, MD, F

NPI #1861787202 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6499 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Maury Ochoa, Joaquin S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1477795813 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 416 Miami, FL 33183 (786) 409-7662 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Joaquin S Maury Md

# Mehta, Sonal, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1326212689 9400 NW 12th Ave Ste 4 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 823-8510 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Steward Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

Melo Bicchi, Manuel A, MD, M NPI #1154748036 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6499 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

# 2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish*

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Merenda, Amedeo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1639314867 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-4392 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 405 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1258 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht

Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Mesa, Antonio, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1093717167 8720 N Kendall Dr Ste 212 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 670-7650 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos Ramirez Calderon

#### Miami Neuroscience Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1073894101 1435 W 49th PI Ste 402 Hialeah, FL 33012 (786) 517-8650 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6129 SW 70th St South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 871-6800 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6705 SW 57th Ave Ste 522 South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 517-8650 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 210 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 871-6800 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Milesi-Halle, Alessandra, MD, F NPI #1639303274 1601 NW 12th Ave FI 1

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, French, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 9380 SW 150th St Ste 290B Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, French, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

## Mohsen, Bashar A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1114953650

14261 Commerce Way Ste 203 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 698-4000 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-7:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

9400 NW 12th Ave Ste 4 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 823-8510 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Steward Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

Monteith, Teshamae S, MD, F NPI #1972790186 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Moore, Henry P, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1538362553 7000 W 12th Ave Ste 4 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 243-7070 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish*

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Neurology Mobile System Associates<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1316929557 10661 N Kendall Dr Ste 104 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-7770 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

O'Phelan, Kristine H, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1427110501 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 405 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1258 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Pandey, Ajay K, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1124276308 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 305 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 665-6501 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 300 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 665-6501 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos Ramirez Calderon

9916 NW 41st St Ste 200 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 665-6501 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos Ramirez Calderon

Pensirikul, Alyssa D, MD, F

NPI #1912133539 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 1601 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology

1611 NW 12th Ave # 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

9380 SW 150th St Ste 290B Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Periut, Perla, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1679536437 8940 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-4041 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Plasencia, Ricardo J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1992725543 8000 W Flagler St Ste 202 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 264-3989 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Ramirez-Calderon, Carlos M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1972586295 6141 Sunset Dr Ste 301 South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 655-8010 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Carlos Ramirez Calderon Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca

Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

9240 Sunset Dr Ste 238 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 412-6363 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos Ramirez Calderon Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Ramos, Alberto R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1215149265 900 NW 17th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Resnick, Steven J, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1972553816

1111 Kane Concourse Ste 504 Bay Harbor Islands, FL 33154 (305) 865-1995 Provider Language(s): English, Hungarian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Russian, Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:30AM-5:00PM W-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Drs Kovacs And **Resnick Pa** Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 4302 Alton Rd Ste 690 Miami Beach, FL 33140

Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 538-1877 Provider Language(s): English, Hungarian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Russian, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Drs Kovacs And Resnick Pa Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Ribas, Nivea R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1699773895 5801 NW 151st St Ste 206 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 826-3931 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

# Ribot, Ramses, MD, M NPI #1851547764 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave # 6 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave # 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 251-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

9380 SW 150th St Ste 290B Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Roberto E Sanchez MD<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1023487147 1695 NW 110th Ave Ste 218 Miami, FL 33172 (305) 456-7580 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# Rodriguez Centeno, Abiezer, MD, M NPI #1750582508 2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Romano, Jose G, MD, M NPI #1952321069 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Saini, Vasu, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1487048864 4302 Alton Rd Ste 810 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2950 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Salame, Karim, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1215190681 20801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 200 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 682-2900 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Memorial Healthcare System Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital

Saporta, Mario A, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1578930533 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Serrano Llano, Enrique A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1487775649 1150 NW 14th St Ste 207 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4951 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Sharma, Khema R, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1801816095 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Shebert, Robert T, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1952328395 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5514 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 251-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Shpiner, Danielle S, MD, F NPI #1346582210 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Singer, Carlos, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1285654335 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Stojanovic, Konstantin, MD, M NPI #1891112710 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Sun, Xiaoyan, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1750542023 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Japanese, Mandarin, Turkish Staff Language(s): Mandarin, Turkish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 Provider Language(s): English, Japanese, Mandarin, Turkish Staff Language(s): Turkish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English, Japanese, Mandarin, Turkish Staff Language(s): Turkish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 251-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Japanese, Mandarin, Turkish Staff Language(s): Mandarin, Turkish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Sur, Nicole B, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1457694044 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Telischi, Fred F, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1710903588 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Hospital Miramar

Tenet Florida Physicians Ser<sup>8</sup> NPI #1659417467 1040 Caribbean Way Miami, FL 33132 (786) 398-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1100 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-1227 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1100 NW 95th St Fl 2 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 694-3775 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1190 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-2463 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1190 NW 95th St Ste 303 Miami, FL 33150 (786) 607-8047 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1190 NW 95th St Ste 404 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-1227 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 703 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 892-4114 *Provider Language(s): English* 

17501 Biscayne Blvd Ste 4H Aventura, FL 33160 (305) 949-7101 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2001 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (561) 835-3396 *Provider Language(s): English* 

241 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-2233 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 822-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 602 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 476-3421 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 604 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 551-9779 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 607 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 774-9400 *Provider Language(s): English*  2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 701 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 446-7472 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 705 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 443-5585 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 901 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-7282 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 903 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 443-5585 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: F 8:30AM-5:00PM

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 907 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-7282 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3100 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-8461 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3650 NW 82nd Ave Doral, FL 33166 (844) 214-9573 Provider Language(s): English

3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 502 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 594-9333 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3901 NW 79th Ave Ste 222 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 593-1122 *Provider Language(s): English*  3905 NW 107th Ave Ste 409 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 594-9333 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6175 NW 153rd St Ste 225 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 756-0883 *Provider Language(s): English* 

651 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-6100 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-8510 Provider Language(s): English

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 104 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-8510 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 107 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 205 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-9300 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 301 Hialeah, FL 33016 (954) 476-9404 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 314 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-9300 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 504 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 819-1820 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7150 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-6657 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7150 W 20th Ave Ste 615 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-6657 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7500 SW 8th St Ste 206 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 856-8166 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (847) 776-8887 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Ste 308 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-7887 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Ste 409 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-0001 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Ste 420 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-0001 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8660 W Flagler St Ste 130 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 551-9779 *Provider Language(s): English*  8720 N Kendall Dr Ste 108 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 607-8047 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9526 NE 2nd Ave Ste 101 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 756-0883 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Tolgyesi, Sonia, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1033166897 7374 SW 93rd Ave Ste 201A Miami, FL 33173 (305) 270-7772 *Provider Language(s): English, Hungarian, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 11:00AM-5:00PM F 11:00AM-12:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SNG.COM Medical Group: Sunset Neurological Group

Tornes, Leticia, MD, F NPI #1922201623 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Velez-Ruiz, Naymee J, MD, F NPI #1982878815 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

9380 SW 150th St Ste 290B Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Verma, Ashok K, MD, M NPI #1346260403 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2436 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi

Staff Language(s): Hindi Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Wallace, Douglas M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1013058932 900 NW 17th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9999 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Wellcare Medical Group<sup>8</sup> NPI #1235793357 14261 Commerce Way Ste 203 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 698-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-7:00PM Xie, Lei, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1184006132 174 NE 96th St Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 565-8735 Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: CLINIC@BRAINCENTER.ORG Medical Group: Brain Center 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 208 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 565-8735 Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM F-mail: CLINIC@BRAINCENTER.ORG Medical Group: Brain Center Yavagal, Dileep R, MD, M

NPI #1689661217 1150 NW 14th St Ste 410 Miami, FL 33136 (877) 927-8000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Kannada, Marathi* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Kannada, Marathi* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward North Shore Medical Center

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-1103 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Kannada, Marathi Staff Language(s): Hindi* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Hialeah Hospital

#### **Neuromuscular Disease**

Granit, Volkan, MD, M NPI #1194012930 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish, Turkish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Saporta, Mario A, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1578930533 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Sharma, Khema R, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1801816095 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Shebert, Robert T, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1952328395 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5514 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Verma, Ashok K, MD, M NPI #1346260403 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2436 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi Staff Language(s): Hindi Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Neurophysiology

Merenda, Amedeo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1639314867 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-4392 Provider Language(s): English, Italian

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 405 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1258 Provider Language(s): English, Italian

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

O'Phelan, Kristine H, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1427110501 1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 405 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1258 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Pensirikul, Alyssa D, MD, F NPI #1912133539 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1601 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology

1611 NW 12th Ave # 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

9380 SW 150th St Ste 290B Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Rivas Vazquez, Rafael A, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M

NPI #1568425304 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 802E Miami, FL 33176 (786) 924-1311 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Kendall Healthcare Group

#### **Nuclear Medicine**

Curry, Bryan H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740249267 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida

Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Minkes, Jules G, DO<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1972534576 9765 SW 184th St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 255-3950 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palmetto Bay Medical Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Singal, Rakesh, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1245295351 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6608 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6608 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* 

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Nurse Practitioner

Abreu, Yaima, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1306406301 10621 N Kendall Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 556-0021 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU 8:00AM-7:00PM W 8:00AM-7:00PM F 8:00AM-7:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Ambert Medical Care Ctr

15495 Eagle Nest Ln Ste 100 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 556-0021 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Ambert Medical Care Ctr

Aguiar, Gilberto, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1891146072 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Medical Consultants

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 503 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 444-1244 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

551 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 532-3923 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Aguirre Echevarria, Carmen C, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F

NPI #1578967170 13926 SW 47th St Miami, FL 33175 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

#### Aime, Ruth L, PMHNP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1568033934 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Alba Oliveros, Osmel, OTD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1043881899 12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 100 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

12615 W Dixie Hwy North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Alexis Alexis, Valery, NP, M

NPI #1124541842 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4562 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Almaguer, Katia I, NP<sup>8,21</sup>, F NPI #1861924235 8756 SW 72nd St Miami, FL 33173 (786) 598-7004 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Integrum Medical Group

#### Alvarez Gil, Ana M, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1881010650 1450 NW 10th Ave Ste 2054E Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5321 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Alvarez, John O, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1437477551 1321 NW 14th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2667 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Alvarez, Yudemis, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1376188243 1120 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Surgical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Andrade, Yeney, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1801136403 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Arbach, Lisa W, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1306218037 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

## Avello, Tanzie, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F

NPI #1528489713 12955 SW 132nd St Ste 104 # 3B Miami, FL 33186 (305) 520-5750 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Dr Wentworth Jarrett

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

12955 SW 132nd St Ste 104Th; Bldg 3 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 520-5750 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Dr Wentworth Jarrett <b>Avila, Vivian L, NP, F</b> NPI #1336105295 1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4343 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospitals, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht	5040 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 576-6611 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM <b>Baez Santana, Odalis A, NP</b> <sup>1,4,8</sup> , <b>F</b> NPI #1770094070 20215 NW 2nd Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 685-5688 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> <i>Staff Language(s): Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> <b>Baluja Soledad, Jaqueline, NP</b> <sup>4</sup> , <b>F</b> NPI #1366085144 7887 N Kendall Dr Ste 225 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 663-8877 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> <i>Staff Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> <i>Staff Language(s): Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson	Barroetabena Riol, Yoasnel, NP <sup>8</sup> , M NPI #1154807238 1150 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1815 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiology 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7055 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiology 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5792 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiology 3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 302 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 689-1910 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM
Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole,		

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

For more information about behavioral/mental health benefits, see "Accessing your behavioral/mental health benefits" in the Introduction section of this directory.

Spanish

8932 SW 97th AveWing Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5512 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiology

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5512 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiology

Bell, Crystal A, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1689228678 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1600 NW 10th Ave FI 7 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Benitez, Christine, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1134750060 9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Berrio Orozco, Mauricio A, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1063891893 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

Bitran, Avichayil, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1164011342 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Blanco, Christine, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1497287437 1150 NW 14th St Ste 708 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7429 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

## Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave # Opd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 5807 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste

109 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 284-9355 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Blandon, Michelle, NP, F NPI #1669916888 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0999 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 465 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0999 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Brauet Diaz, Maria B, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1750876611 900 W 49th St Ste 101 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers

Braun, Alexandra B, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1093477077 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Brito Aguila, Yordy, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1033599246 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Buchillon, Geobel, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1538652979 1190 NW 95th St Ste 105 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 615-2637 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Centrum Medical Holdings

13550 SW 88th St Ste 280 Miami, FL 33186 (786) 634-5387 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Centrum Medical Holdings

2100 NW 107th Ave Ste 108 Sweetwater, FL 33172 (305) 564-9471 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Centrum Medical Holdings 9526 NE 2nd Ave Ste 101 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 610-3957 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Centrum Medical Holdings

9894 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 564-9471 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Centrum Medical Holdings

# Canete Casanas, Gustavo, NP<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1932638152 900 W 49th St Ste 308 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 266-2929 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 7:00AM-7:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers

Carollo, Douglas, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1649729542 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Carranza, Lucia N, NP8, F NPI #1073049730 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Delray Medical Center

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Delray Medical Center

Carrion, Jessica, NP, F NPI #1619408101 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6090 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Castro Caceres, Rosa L, NP8, F

NPI #1548812753 7200 NW 7th St Ste 202 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers

Chatoo, Dhanmatee, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1114471000 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Chong, Cristina, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1477102093 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Cifuentes, Siurky A, NP<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1033613740 26085 S Dixie Hwv Naranja, FL 33032 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English

Cintra Marin, Andres R, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1003329772 1176 SW 67th Ave Miami, FL 33144 (305) 359-9838 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Centers Of Medical Excellence

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Cisneros, Selgrys, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1598122046 1475 NW 12th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Colmenares, Maibe, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1659817138 1120 NW 14th St FI 8 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8434 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4625 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Coro, Ana M, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1346780624 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1801 NW 9th Ave Fl 6 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5000 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 300 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5160 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Corrales, Jossue, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, M

NPI #1932456423 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English*  Cortina, Marlene, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1952841611 321 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 476-3333 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Access Med Grp Of Opa Locka

Curry, Sabrina, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1114158680 323 Sunny Isles Blvd # 1 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

Cuxart Falcon, Lorna, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1659739886 11348 Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33157 (305) 253-1660 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

De Los Santos, Rosely, NP<sup>1,4,8</sup>, F NPI #1801249032 1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw3A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Deane, Lauri, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1669969911 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Diaz Cardelle, Tatiana, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1760820377 18590 NW 67th Ave Ste 101 Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Diaz, Ilen, NP8, F NPI #1669953535 3700 W 12th Ave Ste 210 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 487-7050 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU-W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTPS://WWW.SOUTHFLDER MATOLOGY.COM/ Medical Group: Health Network One

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Diaz-Mendez, Nelly, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1982807996 1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4960 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht. Jacks

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste L Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3498 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Doyle, Faith W, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1982628277 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Duverny, Geralda, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1790012656 1150 NW 14th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# 1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Florida - Miami-Dade

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste L Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Estinvil, Rose M, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1699037275 13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 231-0800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

Exposito, Eduardo, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1750821542 13768 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 851-6906 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Fernandez, Elias, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1407397771 1250 NW 7th St Ste 106 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 547-1496 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-8956 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Ferrer Gonzalez, Olisday, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F

NPI #1801366299 1 Glen Royal Pkwy Miami, FL 33125 (305) 285-8818 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

Ferrer, Felix D, NP<sup>1</sup>, M NPI #1952792822 1303 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33174 (786) 688-4501 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Fignole, Gregory, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1104221027 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

Fisher, Vernadette, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1578049383 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Fleur-Aime, Myrnelle D, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1467928309 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0809 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Fong, Jorge A, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1629473707 3805 W 20th Ave Ste 105 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 557-2277 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Access Med Grp Of Hialeah

Fonseca, Alejandra, NP, F NPI #1710654116 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Francois, Darline, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1669714465 20612 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jessie Trice Community Health System

5361 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jessie Trice Community Health System

Fuentes Eimil, Fernando, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1669032751 5901 SW 74th St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-8691 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Garcia, Ana, MA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1205345907 1700 79th Street Cswy Ste 120 North Bay Village, FL 33141 (305) 672-9989 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Cardiology Associates

Garcia, Emelio F, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1275950826 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Medical Consultants

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Garcia, Mercedes, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1326593252 1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw3C Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5768 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Gomez, Hany, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1124526561 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

Gomez, Lissette, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1609549591 1 Glen Royal Pkwy Miami, FL 33125 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

5190 NW 167th St Ste 109 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

6801 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth

Services.

#### Gonzalez, Ginna P, NP, F

NPI #1811171531 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

## Gonzalez, Harold S, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, M

NPI #1770170532 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Gonzalez, Lazaro A, NP<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1023617438 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-1684 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 589-2275 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Gonzalez, Yvette, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1275136301 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English

Grubman, Sharon, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1043530272 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Guinart Gutierrez, Denia, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F

NPI #1568946861 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Cano Health Gutierrez, Raisa A, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1114323235 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Harwood, Ana P, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1376735563 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### **Specialists**

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0809 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology

# Hernandez Alvarez, Milkos R, NP<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1386174977 9250 NW 36th St Doral, FL 33178 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Hernandez Parra, Jennifer, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1548435530 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 302 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 689-1910 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Hernandez, Alexandra M, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1942782065 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Hernandez, Javier A, NP<sup>1</sup>, M NPI #1275163842 1840 W 49th St Ste 105 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 362-4382 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

## Florida - Miami-Dade

5378 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 649-8100 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Hernandez, Jeffrey, NP, M NPI #1619442910 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Hernandez, Raymel, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1598307613

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Herrera, Isabel C, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1851357479 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hong, Jennifer P, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1861798092 6701 Sunset Dr Ste 212 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-0710 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-4:30PM

Hyunh, Jennifer, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1689915332 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 662-7234 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Jackson, Teresa A, MA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1528160181

NPI # 1528 160 181 5361 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 805-1700 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Jackson, Teresa A, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1528160181 1100 NW 71st St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 637-6400 Provider Language(s): English

20612 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): English* 

490 Opa Locka Blvd Ste 100 Opa Locka, FL 33054 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): English* 

901 E 10th Ave Ste 39 Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Jalice, Marlene, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1467699256 4125 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 424-3101 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Citrus Hlth Network /prof Fee

Jeanty, Jean, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245726439 1250 NW 7th St Ste 106 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 547-1496 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 1450 NW 10th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-8956 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Johnson, Linda J, NP<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1275836512 1611 NW 12th Ave # Tower4B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians

Joseph, Moriane, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1447585369 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-0928 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Haitian Creole, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Jussome, Marie K, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1417374083 4888 NW 183rd St Ste 101 Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (305) 685-5680 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Kieffer, Lainey Z, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1225305485 1150 NW 14th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7429 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1150 NW 14th St Ste 708 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7429 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

King, Tricia A, NP, F NPI #1346269701 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals &

1400 NW 12th Ave # 6 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Clinics

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-5511 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Klos, David P, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1972682326 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2East Bldg Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave FI 6

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3286 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Kuleba, Ashley, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1952766727 1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Laforest, Wendy C, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1487265963 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

Lamelas, Kimberly S, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1912456674 1295 NW 14th St Ste H Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2784 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1295 NW 14th St Ste H2nd Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2784 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 589-2275 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Physicians

Larrieu-Jimenez, Patricia, NP <sup>8</sup> , F NPI #1164468526 1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM	Lima, Mayra A NPI #122509 1475 NW 12t Miami, FL 33 (305) 243-530 Provider Lang Spanish Hours: M-F 9: 1475 NW 12t Miami, FL 33 (305) 243-530 Provider Lang Spanish Hours: M-F 9: 5555 Ponce I Coral Gables, (305) 243-530 Provider Lang Spanish Hours: M-F 8:
Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital	
Lima, Geamny, NP <sup>1,8</sup> , M NPI #1023735594 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> <i>Staff Language(s): Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians	Llorente-Zerp NP <sup>8</sup> , F NPI #182148 1295 NW 14t Miami, FL 33 (305) 243-694 Provider Lang Spanish Hours: M-F 8: Hospital Affilia Of Miami Hos
2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1154 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty	Hca Florida K

A, NP<sup>8</sup>, F 3354 th Ave FI 2 136 02 uage(s): English, :00AM-5:00PM th Ave Ste 3300 136 02 guage(s): English, :00AM-5:00PM De Leon Blvd FL 33146 02 uage(s): English, :00AM-5:00PM a, Jacquelyn S, 9865 th St Ste 1700 125 46 uage(s): English, :00AM-5:00PM ations: University pitals & Clinics, endall Hospital

1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Lopez Pena, Yudit, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1679170187 7200 NW 7th St Ste 150 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 262-1610 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers

Lopez, Ariel, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1215690573 2691 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-1675 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5040 NW 7th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 438-2348 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

Louis, Darling D, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1902273451 1221 71st St Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MBCHC.ORG

Luft, Kirsten, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1306396536 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6696 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 118D Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1600 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital

Maldonado, Annette, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1184967374 1400 NW 12th Ave Bldg Stea Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Marquez-Aguila, Luis M, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1306420831 1295 NW 14th St Ste H Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2363 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Martinez Reyes, Maikel, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1386378248 6150 Sunset Dr South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 274-9890 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Cardiology Associates

Maseda, Johanna, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1164778098 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Mastre, Rafael, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1316592298 9589 NW 41st St Doral, FL 33178 (305) 629-9914 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Mcbride, Odette, OTD<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1609248475 1443 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 246-3864 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

15105 NW 77th Ave Fl 4 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 649-8100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

McCarty, Pier A, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1932155322 1295 NW 14th St Ste 1700 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Melendez, Yamila V, NP, F NPI #1790105286 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Merino Smith, John, NP<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1396418646 1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw3C Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5768 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Mesa Reynaldo, Dafne, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1487310462 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1885 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0809 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Millan, Madonna, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1265085047 1295 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-9110 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1295 NW 14th St Ste A

Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-9110 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Miller, Toni R, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1801311642 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Mokross, Jennifer, NP<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1891183562 370 Minorca Ave FI 2 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-3001 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-7:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Moneda, Araceli V, NP8, F

NPI #1255405262 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33136

(305) 325-8956 Provider Language(s): English, Tagalog Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Mones, Karla O, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1760952766 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, llongot, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Morel, Jessica, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1922573047 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

1800 NW 10th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3058 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital 1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 480 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2584 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

Morlote, Ramiro M, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1609212901 15516 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33196 (305) 387-3300 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Morlote, Yvette N, NP, F NPI #1699252262

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Mount, Morgan S, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1275977415 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Musa, Yamily M, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1538545629 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste F Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3429 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Navarro, Carlos, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1881147767 8755 SW 24th St Unit A Miami, FL 33165 (305) 475-9999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Navarro, Jazmin, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1053071183 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Naveda, Alissette, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1003369158 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3300 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Naves, Robert A, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, M

NPI #1437812161 2691 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-1675 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

5040 NW 7th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Nieves, Glorimari, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1700420312 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Novoa-Cianelli, Eduardo, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1992302756 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Ocampo, Andres, NP<sup>1</sup>, M NPI #1437427655 1150 NW 14th St Ste 410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7570 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1150 NW 14th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Ocano, Beatriz M, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1144875550 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Paneca Arnaiz, Yuliet, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1881158731 291 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33135 (305) 858-1828 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Panzner, Emily C, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1144691791 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3676 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3300 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Papadelis, Laura I, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1073069613 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English

Paradela, Ramon A, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1295237436 1621 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (786) 457-4740 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Access Med Grp Of Miami Payan-Garcia, Mirna, NP, F NPI #1205285947 1601 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6006 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Perera Delgado, Yamilet, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F

NPI #1659857449 13926 SW 47th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 780-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

18469 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Perez Ibanez, Yarany, PMHNP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1740728708 10095 N Kendall Dr Ste 102 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-5455 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

# Florida - Miami-Dade

8840 SW 40th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 221-3111 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Perez, Ruth E, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1295905826 1295 NW 14th St Ste 1700 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Perez, Vanessa G, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1619337508 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Perez, Yolian, NP, F NPI #1487804928 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Regional Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital West, Memorial **Regional Hospital** Perez-Martinez, Miguel D, PMHNP<sup>8</sup>, M

PMHNP°, M NPI #1003288291 30334 Old Dixie Hwy Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 264-5000 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

# Piloto, Melvys, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1629544614 1190 NW 95th St Ste 105 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 615-2637 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers

13550 SW 88th St Ste 280 Miami, FL 33186 (786) 717-6974 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers

9526 NE 2nd Ave Ste 101 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 610-3957 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers

9894 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 564-9471 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers Pineiro Hernandez, Ricardo, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1225663172 20215 NW 2nd Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Pollack, Terri, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1104112150 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Porras, Jacqueline, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1861979106 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 314 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-6422 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Sg Primary Care Md

#### Prieto, Mariangel, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1538633268 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Puertolas, Nelva R, NP<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1114439841 15105 NW 77th Ave FI 4 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 455-2737 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Puerto-Turcas, Yimy C, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1184104564

1800 NW 10th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3058 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 480 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Ramirez Guillen, Gustavo A, NP<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1164189692 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Ramirez Restrepo, Susana, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1437634409 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3400 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Ramos, Libert, NP, M NPI #1326496555 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0999 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 465 Coral Gables, FL 33146

(305) 689-0999 Provider Language(s): English,

Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Rangel Navarro, Ariel, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1063893956 20215 NW 2nd Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

5535 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

534

Rankin, Lidice, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1295109296 100 NE 38th St Ste 5 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish* Hours: M-W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center

3601 Federal Hwy Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish* Hours: M-W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center

5040 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.BORINQUENHE ALTH.ORG Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center Raudez, Carolina, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1598202517 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

Redding-Jean, Tashara N, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1447599121 401 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 535-7200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

Reese, Precious J, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1942773064 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Kidney And Pancreas Tr

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Rejas Yucra, Williams A, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1457016388 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Revoredo, Lorena F, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1457826042 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: West Boca Medical Center

Reyes, Marilin, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1053760397 1190 NW 95th St Ste 105 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers

13550 SW 88th St Ste 280 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 266-2929 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

2100 NW 107th Ave Ste 108 Sweetwater, FL 33172 (305) 266-2929 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers

9526 NE 2nd Ave Ste 101 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 266-2929 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers

9894 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers

Reyes, Steffany L, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1104381755 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Reynolds, Juliana, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1306217591 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0809 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Rinehart, Caroline, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F

NPI #1003257932 1150 NW 14th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7429 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1150 NW 14th St Ste 708 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7429 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Rivero, Janet F, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1598276263 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# **Specialists**

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Rodriguez, Crosleivis, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1982242335 860 NW 42nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33127 (305) 204-0333 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Univida Medical Center

Rodriguez, Liuva, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1861703068 1120 NW 14th St Ste 101Fl 9 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht.Jacksc

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Rodriguez, Maria C, OTD<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1407392640 18623 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 238-9111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Rodriguez, Odalys, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1770120172 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1450 NW 10th Ave Ste 1101 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1600 NW 10th Ave FI 7 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Rodriguez, Roxana, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1053994616 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Rodriguez, Yoelquis, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1841942166 4980 W 10th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Medical Consultants Rosen, Suzan, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1073996336 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Rougemont, Savannah, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1073277646 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3229 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Rubayo-Acosta, Melba L, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1023752649 1176 SW 67th Ave Miami, FL 33144 (305) 328-8922 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Centers Of Medical Excellence

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1738 W 49th St Ste 10 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 698-8432 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Centers Of Medical Excellence

Ruiz, Ricardo JR, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1477110336 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5413 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Ruiz, Serge, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1952775199 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Russell, Angela P, NP, F

NPI #1902826993 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Russo, Ana T, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1700237922 9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Saint Clair, Jessica, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1386141414 1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 4B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5116 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Towe Ste 4BTwr Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5116 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Sandoval, Martha Y, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1538202064 2791 SW 137th Ave Miami, FL 33175 (305) 273-9377 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Nephrology Assoc Of South Miami

Santana, Melissa M, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1982954392 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 314 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-6422 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jf Primary Care Md Pa

Santiago, Anastasia M, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1265904353 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Sapp, Michelle L, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1619931136 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3Rd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Saumell, Nicole, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1083212856 1611 NW 12th Ave # Acce140 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-7409 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Shah, Priyanka, PA<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1992253686 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 300 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-0393 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Sierra, Solange, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1427525575 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3300 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Sierra-Castillo, Eugenia M, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1831628189 14285 SW 42nd St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 551-2165 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Access Medical Group Of Kendall

Snowden, Kenya F, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1881984755 1611 NW 12th Ave FI 1Acc E Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Sobrino, Stephanie, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1811431778 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Sosa, Stephanie G, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1750898136 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Soto, Jeanette, NP, F NPI #1245296102 1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4343 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Suarez, Carolina, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1669796298 551 W 51st Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 817-6560 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

551 W 51st PI FI 2 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 817-6560 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Citrus Health Network 705 E 26th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 424-3120 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Citrus Health Network

Tamariz, Diego, NP<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1144736570 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Tejera, Dalissa M, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1558706424 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste C130 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-7210 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Thermezy Etienne, Katleen R, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1568891877 13805 SW 264th St Naranja, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 *Provider Language(s): English, French Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Spanish* Hours: M 10:30AM-7:00PM TU 8:30AM-5:00PM W 10:30AM-7:00PM TH-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

Thomas, Annamma U, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1740528744 2691 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center

Thomassen, Amber L, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1255784575 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Toranzo, Ramon SR, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1316591274 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Totari, Marie, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1144727058 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 781 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6692 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Toussaint, Kencya, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1184237265 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Valdes, Caridad, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1609522788 900 W 49th St Ste 101 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 648-0028 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers Valdes, Lourdes M, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1013559319 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2Nd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Valdivia Gonzalez, Rayda E, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1366406944

2974 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 631-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Wellmed Medical Management Of Florida

Vaquer-Villazon, Yoryana, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1366863326 20001 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (305) 406-2069 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Access Med Grp Of Perrine

Vazquez Serrano, Elizabet, OTD<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1770985632 692 N Homestead Blvd Ste 102 Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 243-5900 Provider Language(s): English

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Vazquez, Adrienne M, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1679883888 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5210 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5210 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0213 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0809 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Velasquez, Yajaira, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1497069454 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125

(305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Verducci, Dennis, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1518466473 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Vergara Ramirez, Rubis D, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1730611328 18255 Homestead Ave Miami, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

### Villa, Diana H, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1336684554 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3229 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Villalon Torres, Yaydali, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1205411865 7200 NW 7th St Ste 150 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Viteri, Michelle E, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1386877454 1295 NW 14th St Ste 1700 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

9333 SW 152nd St Ste 110 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Vuicsin, Leonard M, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1477606846 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 Provider Language(s): English, Hungarian, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Ware, Altovise T, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1841720125 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Williams, Morreen A, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F

NPI #1043779556 10528 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 552-1201 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center

708 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (786) 433-8815 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Yanes, Maydalys, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1861047805 5995 SW 71st St Ste 403 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 894-7400 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

# Nurse Practitioner -Advanced Registered

Aguirre Echevarria, Carmen C, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1578967170 13926 SW 47th St Miami, FL 33175 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

Alexis Alexis, Valery, NP, M NPI #1124541842 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4562 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Alfonso, Alfonso, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1861964322 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English

Almaguer, Katia I, NP<sup>8,21</sup>, F NPI #1861924235 8756 SW 72nd St Miami, FL 33173 (786) 598-7004 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Integrum Medical Group

Alvarez Gil, Ana M, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1881010650 1450 NW 10th Ave Ste 2054E Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5321 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Alvarez, John O, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1437477551 1321 NW 14th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2667 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Avello, Tanzie, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1528489713 12955 SW 132nd St Ste 104 # 3B Miami, FL 33186 (305) 520-5750 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Dr Wentworth Jarrett 12955 SW 132nd St Ste 104Th; Bldg 3 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 520-5750

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

*Staff Language(s): Spanish* Medical Group: Dr Wentworth Jarrett

Avila, Vivian L, NP, F NPI #1336105295 1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4343 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Baquero, Laura, NP, F

NPI #1649765520 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4664 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Barroetabena Riol, Yoasnel, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1154807238

1150 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1815 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiology

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7055 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiology

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5792 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiology

3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 302 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 689-1910 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiology

# Florida - Miami-Dade

8932 SW 97th AveWing Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5512 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiology

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5512 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiology

Benjamin, Esther, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1518633718 1295 NW 14th St Ste H Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-3366 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Thoracic & Cardio Surg Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1295 NW 14th St Ste J Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-5881 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Thoracic & Cardio

Surg Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Berrio Orozco, Mauricio A, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1063891893 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

Blandon, Michelle, NP, F NPI #1669916888 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English*,

Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0999 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 465 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0999

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Boulandier, Dalmis, NP, F NPI #1457890923 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd

Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6090 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Capey, Mary F, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1245992817 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-9110 Provider Language(s): English,

Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Carollo, Douglas, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1649729542 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Carranza, Lucia N, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1073049730 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Delray Medical Center

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Delray Medical Center

Cintra Marin, Andres R, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1003329772 1176 SW 67th Ave Miami, FL 33144 (305) 359-9838 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Centers Of Medical Excellence

Cisneros, Selgrys, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1598122046 1475 NW 12th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Colmenares, Maibe, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1659817138 1120 NW 14th St FI 8 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8434 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4625 *Provider Language(s): English*,

#### Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

De Los Santos, Rosely, NP<sup>1,4,8</sup>, F NPI #1801249032 1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw3A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Dearriba, Edgardo, NP<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1245897701 12600 SW 120th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33186 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 13926 SW 47th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 340-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

Delgado, Gabriel M, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1770128845 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Enriquez, Yoel, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1639574445 1757 SW 22nd Ter Coral Gables, FL 33145 (786) 442-1040 Provider Language(s): English

2435 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 548-3301 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Espana, Yudith, NP<sup>1</sup>, F

Florida - Miami-Dade

NPI #1972263093 8333 NW 53rd St Miami, FL 33166 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Estinvil, Rose M, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1699037275 13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 231-0800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

# Fernandez Bravo, Monica, NP<sup>1</sup>, F

NPI #1205438611 1840 W 49th St Ste 105 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 362-4382 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Fernandez, Elias, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1407397771 1250 NW 7th St Ste 106 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 547-1496 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-8956 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Fignole, Gregory, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1104221027 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

# Fonte-Cocina, Yvette, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1518638840 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Francois, Darline, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1669714465 20612 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jessie Trice Community Health System

5361 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jessie Trice Community Health System

Fuentes Eimil, Fernando, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1669032751 5901 SW 74th St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-8691 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Gallardo, Tamara, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1952996472 2801 NE 213th St Miami, FL 33180 (305) 689-6500 *Provider Language(s): English, Russian* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 689-6500 *Provider Language(s): English, Russian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Golletti, Jenni, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1841643731 10095 N Kendall Dr Ste 102 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-5455 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Gonzalez, Ginna P, NP, F

NPI #1811171531 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Harwood, Ana P, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1376735563 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0809 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology

# Hernandez Parra, Jennifer, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1548435530 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 302 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 689-1910

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Hernandez, Felix D, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1841965423 1250 NW 7th St Ste 106 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 547-1496 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1450 NW 10th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

# Florida - Miami-Dade

5200 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33137 (305) 751-8626 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Herrera, Isabel C, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1851357479 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hyunh, Jennifer, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1689915332 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 662-7234 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Jackson, Teresa A, MA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1528160181 5361 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 805-1700 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Jackson, Teresa A, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1528160181 1100 NW 71st St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 637-6400 Provider Language(s): English

20612 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

490 Opa Locka Blvd Ste 100 Opa Locka, FL 33054 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): English* 

901 E 10th Ave Ste 39 Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Jalice, Marlene, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1467699256 4125 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 424-3101 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Citrus Hlth Network /prof Fee

Jorge, Jessica, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1306505433 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Joseph, Moriane, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1447585369 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-0928 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Haitian Creole, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Kuleba, Ashley, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1952766727 1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Laforest, Wendy C, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1487265963 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

Lahana, Carole B, NP, F NPI #1023520418 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 465 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0999 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lima, Mayra A, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1225093354 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3300 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Louis, Darling D, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1902273451 1221 71st St Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MBCHC.ORG

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Luft, Kirsten, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1306396536 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6696 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 118D Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1600 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

McCarty, Pier A, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1932155322 1295 NW 14th St Ste 1700 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Melendez, Yamila V, NP, F NPI #1790105286 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Millan, Madonna, NP8, F NPI #1265085047 1295 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125

Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-9110 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-9110 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Moneda, Araceli V, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1255405262 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6251 Provider Language(s): English, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-8956 *Provider Language(s): English, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Mones, Karla O, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1760952766 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, llongot, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Specialists

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Morlote, Yvette N, NP, F NPI #1699252262 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Mount, Morgan S, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1275977415 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Navarro, Carlos, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1881147767 8755 SW 24th St Unit A Miami, FL 33165 (305) 475-9999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Naveda, Alissette, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1003369158 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3300 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243 5302

(305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Otto, Alexandra, NP, F NPI #1730843194 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Palacios, Liliam, NP<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1851843593 9045 SW 87th Ct Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-7715 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Penas, Jose G, PA<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1013054535 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

# Perez, Ruth E, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1295905826 1295 NW 14th St Ste 1700 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Perez, Vanessa G, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1619337508 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Perez, Yolian, NP, F NPI #1487804928 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Regional Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial

Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Regional Hospital

Puerta Garcia, Osmany, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1811448111 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 210 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 284-8483 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Alca Medical Center

Puertolas, Nelva R, NP<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1114439841 15105 NW 77th Ave FI 4 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 455-2737 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Quevedo Penton, Yanelys, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1700373578 7200 NW 7th St Ste 202 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Ramos, Libert, NP, M NPI #1326496555 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6090 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0999 *Provider Language(s): English*,

Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 465

Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0999 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Raudez, Carolina, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1598202517 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Resnick, Danam, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1891335295 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Reynolds, Juliana, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1306217591 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0809 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Rinehart, Caroline, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1003257932 1150 NW 14th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7429 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1150 NW 14th St Ste 708 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7429 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Rodriguez, Carlos A, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1063066744 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English

Rodriguez, Crosleivis, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1982242335 860 NW 42nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33127 (305) 204-0333 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Univida Medical Center Rohrbaugh, Angela, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1376843565 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English

Rosen, Suzan, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1073996336 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Sandoval, Martha Y, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1538202064 2791 SW 137th Ave Miami, FL 33175 (305) 273-9377 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Nephrology Assoc Of South Miami

Santana Gratao, Luanna, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F

NPI #1861103244 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# Santiago, Anastasia M, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1265904353 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Sapp, Michelle L, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1619931136 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3Rd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Serradet, Miguel, NP, M NPI #1205373859 2695 S Le Jeune Rd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33134 (305) 446-0330 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Fenix Medical

Medical Group: Fenix Medical Partners

Smith, Renay N, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1053977538 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd FI 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0809 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Sosa, Stephanie G, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1750898136 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Soto, Deborah, PMHNP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1083241582 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

Soto, Jeanette, NP, F NPI #1245296102 1150 NW 14th St Ste 411 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4343 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Suarez, Carolina, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1669796298 551 W 51st Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 817-6560 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

551 W 51st PI FI 2 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 817-6560 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Citrus Health Network

705 E 26th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 424-3120 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Citrus Health Network

Tejera, Dalissa M, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1558706424 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste C130 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-7210 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Thermezy Etienne, Katleen R, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F

NPI #1568891877 13805 SW 264th St Naranja, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 Provider Language(s): English, French Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Spanish Hours: M 10:30AM-7:00PM TU 8:30AM-5:00PM W 10:30AM-7:00PM TH-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

# Valdivia Gonzalez, Rayda E, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1366406944

2974 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 631-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Wellmed Medical Management Of Florida

# Vazquez, Adrienne M, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1679883888 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5210 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5210 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0809 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Velasquez, Yajaira, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1497069454 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Vergara Ramirez, Rubis D, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1730611328 18255 Homestead Ave Miami, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

# Villa, Diana H, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1336684554 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3229 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Yanes, Maydalys, NP<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1861047805 5995 SW 71st St Ste 403 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 894-7400 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Yubero, Leslie, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1023682903 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Nurse Practitioner - Family Practice

Aguirre Echevarria, Carmen C, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1578967170 13926 SW 47th St Miami, FL 33175 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

Alfonso, Alfonso, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1861964322 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English

# Almaguer, Katia I, NP<sup>8,21</sup>, F NPI #1861924235 8756 SW 72nd St Miami, FL 33173 (786) 598-7004 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Integrum Medical Group

Alvarez, Yudemis, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1376188243 1120 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Surgical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Baquero, Laura, NP, F

NPI #1649765520 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4664 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Barquero, Ruth D, OTD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1841898863 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English

Blanco, Christine, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1497287437 1150 NW 14th St Ste 708 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7429 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave # Opd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5807 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 109

Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 284-9355 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Boulandier, Dalmis, NP, F NPI #1457890923 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Cabrera Portela, Misley, OTD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1619435062 15105 NW 77th Ave FI 4 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 649-8100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Cuxart Falcon, Lorna, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1659739886 11348 Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33157 (305) 253-1660 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

De Los Santos, Rosely, NP<sup>1,4,8</sup>, F NPI #1801249032 1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw3A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Deane, Lauri, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1669969911 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Dearriba, Edgardo, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245897701 12600 SW 120th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33186 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

13926 SW 47th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 340-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

Durogene, James, MA<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1467963777 18255 Homestead Ave Miami, FL 33157 (305) 253-5100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

19300 SW 376th St Florida City, FL 33034 (305) 253-5100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Durogene, James, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1467963777 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (305) 253-5100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

Estinvil, Rose M, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1699037275 13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 231-0800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

# Ferrer Gonzalez, Olisday, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F

NPI #1801366299 1 Glen Royal Pkwy Miami, FL 33125 (305) 285-8818 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health Fignole, Gregory, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1104221027 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

Fuentes Eimil, Fernando, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1669032751 5901 SW 74th St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-8691 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Garcia Parellada, Raul, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1376141044 7000 W 12th Ave Ste 4 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 587-2812 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Av Life And Health Insurance

Golletti, Jenni, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1841643731 10095 N Kendall Dr Ste 102 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-5455 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Hernandez, Alexandra M, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1942782065 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Jackson, Teresa A, MA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1528160181 5361 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 805-1700 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Jackson, Teresa A, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1528160181 1100 NW 71st St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 637-6400 Provider Language(s): English

20612 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): English* 

490 Opa Locka Blvd Ste 100 Opa Locka, FL 33054 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): English* 

901 E 10th Ave Ste 39 Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Joseph, Moriane, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1447585369 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-0928 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Haitian Creole, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Gastroenterology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Kieffer, Lainey Z, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1225305485 1150 NW 14th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7429 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1150 NW 14th St Ste 708 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7429 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Laforest, Wendy C, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1487265963 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health Leiva, Carlos, PMHNP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1003460999 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English

Mones, Karla O, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1760952766 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, llongot, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Musa, Yamily M, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1538545629 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste F Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3429 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Padron, Sophia, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1518592880 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Paneca Arnaiz, Yuliet, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1881158731 291 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33135 (305) 858-1828 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

Ramirez Restrepo, Susana, NP<sup>8</sup>,

F NPI #1437634409 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3400 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Rodriguez, Carlos A, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1063066744 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English

Rodriguez, Crosleivis, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1982242335 860 NW 42nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33127 (305) 204-0333 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Univida Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Roque, Victoria, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1801436910 4767 NW 183rd St Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Rosen, Suzan, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1073996336 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Ruiz, Ricardo JR, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1477110336 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5413 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Sierra, Solange, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1427525575 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3300 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302

*Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Soto, Deborah, PMHNP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1083241582 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Tamariz, Diego, NP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1144736570 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Infectious Diseases Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Totari, Marie, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1144727058 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 781 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6692 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# **Nutrition Services**

Emmanuelli, Noel A, RD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1750603353 3650 NW 82nd Ave Doral, FL 33166 (305) 243-2424 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 302 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 689-1910 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Hatch, Vicki, RD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1972717031 2875 NE 191st St Ste 552 Miami, FL 33180 (954) 840-7296 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: vickiellishatch@yahoo.com Medical Group: Vicky Hatch Nutrition

Healthnut Nutrition and Wellness Consult<sup>8</sup> NPI #1376793893 10700 SW 88th St Ste 300 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 490-5070 Provider Language(s): English

Ileana Tellechea MS Rdn LD<sup>1,8</sup> 321 SW 136th Ave Miami, FL 33184 (305) 226-1145 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Pareja, Claudia, RD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1326409848 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 301 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr

Roach, Elaine, RD, F NPI #1255572889 12750 SW 128th St Ste 202 Miami, FL 33186 (954) 367-6192 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Wellness 4 Life Inc Saalinger, Maddison N, RD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1538794748 1450 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3696 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1450 NW 10th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3696 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Wellness 4 Life Inc NPI #1033357009 12750 SW 128th St Ste 202 Miami, FL 33186 (954) 367-6192 Provider Language(s): English

13501 SW 128th St Ste 215 Miami, FL 33186 (954) 367-6192 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU 9:00AM-5:30PM

# **Obstetrics and Gynecology**

Alvarez Soto, Pedro M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1609220698 1150 NW 14th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 585-6625 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6625 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # 4070 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste L Miami, FL 33176 (305) 585-6625 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Alvarez-Galiana, Veronica, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1952796328 9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 585-5610 *Provider Language(s): English, Haitian Creole, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Andrade Rodriguez, Fausto F, MD<sup>s</sup>, M NPI #1942501739 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste 130A Miami, FL 33173 (305) 666-1811 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital

Arce-Nunez, Esperanza, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1487662532 17064 W Dixie Hwy North Miami Beach, FL 33160 (305) 650-1942 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-5:00PM F 8:30AM-4:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus Arcone, Rafael J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1306007463 15955 SW 96th St Ste 304 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 226-5651 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTPS://WWW.WKOBGYN.CO M/

Arkadiy V Purygin MD DO<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1447453824 4308 Alton Rd Ste 880 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-0055 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Arronte, Julio E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1699793042 15955 SW 96th St Ste 304 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 722-9656 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Woman Care

3155 NW 82nd Ave Ste 202 Doral, FL 33122 (305) 226-5651 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Woman Care

8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 304 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 226-5651 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Woman Care Attia, George R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1528082153 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8642 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Badu, Ama A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1902337819 10990 Biscayne Blvd Unit 19 Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-3710 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 250 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Barnes-Espanol, Ricardo R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1760575815 10528 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 552-1201 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

12603 NE 7th Ave North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

5040 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Barrios, Humberto, MD, M NPI #1568552511 11760 Bird Rd Ste 311 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 262-9150 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-3:30PM Medical Group: Humberto Barrios Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

11760 SW 40th St Ste 311 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 262-9150 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Woman Care Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Bennett, Terri-Ann M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1982921730 20801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 200 Miami, FL 33180 (954) 265-4325 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Memorial Healthcare Systems Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital

Birman, Alex, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1598964694 2627 NE 203rd St Ste 115 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 800-0888 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Obgyn Specialists

Bishop, Ian J, MD<sup>₄</sup>, M NPI #1730522145 1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Swahili* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Swahili* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5610 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Swahili* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Carugno, Jose A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1144482340 1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5610 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6962 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste L Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Castellon, Celestino P, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1588605646 777 E 25th St Ste 507 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-8381 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Celestino P Castellon Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

#### Chakhtoura, Nahida A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F

NPI #1184648867 1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Ciraldo, Katrina J, MD, F NPI #1902269202 1009 NW 5th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1150 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7570 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1150 NW 14th St Ste 410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7570 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 4070 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Cirisano, Frank D, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1326030966 21355 E Dixie Hwy Ste 100 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 405-0700 Provider Language(s): English, Romanian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Romanian, Spanish Hours: TH 8:30AM-4:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CIRISANO.COM Medical Group: Comprehensive Gynecologic Oncology Hospital Affiliations: West Boca Medical Center, Bethesda Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Delray Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Cordova, Yvette C, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1548434061 11760 SW 40th St Ste 646 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 466-8480 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: W 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Jackson West Medical Center 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Jackson West Medical Center De Haydu, Christopher, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, Μ NPI #1851738793

15955 SW 96th St Ste 304 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 226-5651 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish* Medical Group: Florida Woman Care

3155 NW 82nd Ave Ste 202 Doral, FL 33122 (305) 226-5651 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish Medical Group: Florida Woman Care 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 304 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 226-5651 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish Medical Group: Florida Woman Care 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 305 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 226-5651 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Delgado, Stephanie I, MD, F NPI #1053707356 1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4960

(305) 243-4960 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5832 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Dickerson, Jaime, MD<sup>4</sup>, F NPI #1265881171 1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4551 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste L Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# Dominguez-Bali, Alberto, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1457463010 777 E 25th St Ste 203 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-3535 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Dominguez-bali Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Duarte, Jhonathan A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1326451188 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 1005 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 667-7177 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Woman Care

Dunkin, Scott J, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1942267877 11760 SW 40th St Ste 654 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 805-9500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-2:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.OBGYNMIAMI.C OM Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

NPI #1629573167 1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4530 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 15155 SW 97th Ave Ste 230 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 251-2500 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Fanning, Kathryn, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 4070 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5160 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste L Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Faraci, Andrea V, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1033572334 2300 W 84th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 512-4858 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

2300 W 84th St Ste 500 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 512-4858 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTPS://NEWLIFEGYN.COM Medical Group: Florida Woman Care Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Fein, Lydia A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1497149777 1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5832 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0722 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Fernandez, Hector L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1720022635 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 201 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-8229 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Ferrara, Hugo M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1629135330 2300 W 84th St Ste 500 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 512-4858 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Woman Care Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital Miramar Firestone, Mark A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1558349563 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 312 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 933-3030 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Woman Care Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial **Regional Hospital** Fletcher, Michelle M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1578983847 1150 NW 14th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1150 NW 14th St Ste 507&502 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5832 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Fox, Susan, DO<sup>3,4,8</sup>, F NPI #1497712327 606 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33130 (305) 595-6488 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Susan Fox Do Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

8501 SW 124th Ave Ste 211 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 595-6488 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.OBGYNMIAMI.C

OM Medical Group: Susan Fox Do Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Franklyn, Rachel L, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1871989814 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 210 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Friefeld, Richard S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1649228685 16601 NE 19th Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 944-2902 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital,

Memorial Hospital Miramar

Fujan, Melissa, DO<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1013327808 1221 71st St Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

710 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Fujan, Melissa, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1013327808 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 309 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Garcia, Jorge J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1407870249 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5160 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Garcia, Mercedes R, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, F NPI #1114381183 16555 NW 25th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33054 (786) 466-1500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Garcia-Ocasio, Rafael E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1356775530 2300 W 84th St Ste 500 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 512-4858 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Woman Care Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital Miramar Gari, Vicente, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1942590104 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 1005 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 975-3805 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W 9:00AM-3:30PM TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIWOMENS OBGYN.COM Medical Group: Florida Woman Care

Goldenberg, Larry E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1700175585 10990 Biscayne Blvd Unit 19

Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-3710 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 250 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Ste 602-603 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160

(786) 400-2678 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Gomez Madrazo, Emilio J, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1033174644 6280 Sunset Dr Ste 408 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 441-7999 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Woman Care Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Gonzalez, Rolando, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1205872314 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 201

Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-8229 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Gousse, Angelo E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1821028259 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 200 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 606-7028 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gousse Urology Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Hospital Miramar

# Grabois, B M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1730167743 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 312 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 933-3030 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Woman Care Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial **Regional Hospital** Guerrero Gorman, Victoria E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1073976445

NPT#1073976445 1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-multi Specialty Services Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-multi Specialty Services Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 15155 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-4960 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-multi Specialty Services Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 4070 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-multi Specialty Services Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6962 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Hoeppner, Catherine, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, F NPI #1326545906 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 210 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Public Health Trust Jmh Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson

North Medical Center Homer, Dana L, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1114248697 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 210 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Humberto Barrios MD NPI #1316267248 11760 Bird Rd Ste 311 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 262-9150 Provider Language(s): English

11760 SW 40th St Ste 311 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 262-9150 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Iglesias, Nidia M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1841210812 6050 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Institute For Women's Health and Body<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1558750281 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 401 Miami, FL 33180 (954) 236-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7800 SW 87th Ave Ste 130A Miami, FL 33173 (305) 666-1811 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9220 SW 72nd St Ste 206 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 563-1550 *Provider Language(s): English*  Jeudin, Patricia P, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1114219847 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Haitian Creole* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Haitian Creole* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6962 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Haitian Creole* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Johnson, Rosanna E, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1700995495 16555 NW 25th Ave Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 466-1500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Karmin, Ira S, MD, M NPI #1629173794 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6962 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Boca Raton

Regional Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Lichtinger, Moises W, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1205843919 1611 NW 12th Ave # 4070 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Holy Cross Hospital, Broward Health Medical Center, Broward Health Imperial Point

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste L Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3498 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Holy Cross Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Broward Health Imperial Point, Broward Health Medical Center

#### Lizarraga, Liza I, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1518328731 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 312 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 933-3030 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-1:00PM Web Address: HTTPS://WWW.MYAVENTURA OBGYN.COM/ Medical Group: Florida Woman Care Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial **Regional Hospital** 

Lyra, Violetta, MD<sup>4,8,21</sup>, F NPI #1255382537 1380 NE Miami Gardens Dr Ste 260 Miami, FL 33179 (305) 466-2496 Provider Language(s): English, Greek Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W 9:00AM-4:00PM TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Violetta Lyra Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

# Martinez Guzman, Daniel J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1831571819 2300 W 84th St Ste 500 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 512-4858 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Woman Care Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Martinez, Alba, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1659312882 9210 SW 72nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Alba T Martinez Md

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

### Mastrodomenico, Pedro R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1700449121 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 312 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 933-3030

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Mayrink, Maximiliano M, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1851669816 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 247 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

4300 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2543 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

McKearin, Magda V, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1275896581 11645 Biscayne Blvd # 307-309 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Mckearin, Magda V, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1275896581 4302 Alton Rd Ste 920 Miami Beach, FL 33140

(305) 674-2658 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Modical Group: Physician

Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center

Medina, Carlos A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1639193923 1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4530 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0722 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackso

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 7000 W 12th Ave Ste 4 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 243-7070 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Mejia, Alexander, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1790910651 2300 W 84th St Ste 500 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 512-4858 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Woman Care 2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 4005

Miami, FL 33122 (305) 512-4858 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Florida Woman Care Mendez Gomez, Ana C, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1225581911 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 304 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 226-5651 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Mercadel, Alyssa J, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1467958595 1150 NW 14th St Ste 507&502 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Moise, Jeff T, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1588766521 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 247 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4300 Alton Rd Ste 301 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2655 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### 4300 Alton Rd Ste 940 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2655 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Moscoso, Janice M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1538183215 1150 NW 14th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5610 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Nahmias, Jaime P, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1255330817 8950 SW 74th Ct Ste 1402 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 271-4487 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Florida Woman Care Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Ndubizu, Chima O, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1194142000 1150 NW 14th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Broward Health Medical Center

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Broward Health Medical Center

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Broward Health Medical Center

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5610 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Broward Health Medical Center

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 7007 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Broward Health Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

7400 NW 104th Ave Unit D103 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 585-5610 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Broward Health Medical Center
8932 SW 97th Ave Ste L Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-4530 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Broward Health Medical Center
Norris, Paul M, MD <sup>8</sup> , M NPI #1558385856 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 409 North Miami, FL 33181 (786) 216-7803 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Medical Group: Florida Woman

Care Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

### O'Neal, Dianne N, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1114380730 971 NW 2nd St Miami, FL 33128 (305) 585-2899 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Paidas, Michael J, MD<sup>4</sup>, M NPI #1821071994 1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5175 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5610 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0722

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 7400 NW 104th Ave Unit D103 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 585-5610 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste L Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3498 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Pando, Jorge, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1437323219 8145 NW 155th St Ste B Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 698-5300 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Premier Obgyn Of South Florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Pardo, Judith G, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1124064464 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5160 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Pastor Carvajal, Sabrina M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F

NPI #1457580029 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4551

# Provider Language(s): English,

French, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136

(305) 585-5160 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 7007 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5160 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6962 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Pearson, Joseph M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1477508620 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

### Florida - Miami-Dade

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 1Acc E Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Penalver, Manuel A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1821095829 9220 SW 72nd St Ste 206 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 563-1550 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Institute For Womens Health & Body Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Perfetto, Patricia, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1750560736 15955 SW 96th St Ste 304 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 722-9656 Provider Language(s): English, Italian Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Florida Woman Care

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

3155 NW 82nd Ave Ste 202 Doral, FL 33122 (305) 226-5651 Provider Language(s): English, Italian Medical Group: Florida Woman Care 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 304 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 226-5651 Provider Language(s): English, Italian Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Woman Care Pimienta, Jorge F, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1336200351

11760 SW 40th St Ste 542 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 554-7575 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jorge F. Pimienta, Md, Inc.

# Purygin, Arkadiy V, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1609014976 4308 Alton Rd Ste 880 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-0055 *Provider Language(s): English, Russian, Ukrainian* Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-2:00PM W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-2:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Reyes Truong, Angela Maria M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1417222852 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 210 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Jackson West Medical Center Rodriguez-Martirena, Alfredo I,

# Rodriguez-Martirena, Alfredo I, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1255428926 14750 NW 77th Ct Ste 203 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 557-2949

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar Doral, FL 33178 (305) 585-5610 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital

7400 NW 104th Ave Unit D103

Ruano, Rodrigo, MD<sup>3,4</sup>, M NPI #1598026171 1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Miramar

1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 4070 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Runyon, Eric S, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1225095268 11760 SW 40th St Ste 654 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 615-6123 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.OBGYNMIAMI.C OM

Safro, Bradley J, MD<sup>4</sup>, M NPI #1376826883 1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 Provider Language(s): English,

Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 4070 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Sanchez, Jacqueline M, MD<sup>4</sup>, F NPI #1447781877 1120 NW 14th St Fl 11 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5610 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5832 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Santiago-Lopetegui, Jaime T, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1669496949 971 NW 2nd St Miami, FL 33128 (305) 585-2899 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht. Jackso

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community

Santiago-Matos, Christian J, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M

NPI #1255611851 710 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr

Schlumbrecht, Matthew P, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1427251529 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

578

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8642 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3300 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5610 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 4070 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5610 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6962 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Sfakianaki, Anna K, MD, F NPI #1164405239 1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5175 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5610 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste L Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3498 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Silanee, Allen H, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1164417317 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 103-104 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English, Farsi, Persian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:00PM SA 7:30AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 301 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English, Farsi, Persian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

1221 71st St Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English, Farsi, Persian, Spanish* Hours: M 10:00AM-1:00PM W 2:00PM-5:00PM F 2:00PM-6:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

710 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 538-8835 Provider Language(s): English, Farsi, Persian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Haitian Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTPS://MYMBCHC.ORG/ Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Simms-Cendan, Judith S, MD<sup>4</sup>, F

NPI #1336178045 1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # 4070 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5160 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Sinno, Abdulrahman, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1629202379 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# **Somoano, Julio, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M** NPI #1851399224 15955 SW 96th St Ste 304

Florida - Miami-Dade

Miami, FL 33196 (305) 722-9656 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Woman Care

8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 304 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 226-5651 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Woman

Care

Tudela, Carmen M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1891997904 11760 SW 40th St Ste 646 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 466-8480 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Tudela, Felipe J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1467694083 11760 SW 40th St Ste 646 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 466-8480 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center Tudela, Francisco G JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1538185707 11760 SW 40th St Ste 729 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-8787 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 3:00PM-6:00PM TU 2:00PM-6:00PM W 10:00AM-3:00PM TH 10:00AM-3:00PM TH 10:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Francisco G Tudela Jr Md Pa, Tudela & Tudela Md

777 E 25th St Ste 106 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 559-8787 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 1:30PM-5:30PM W 10:00AM-5:00PM TH 10:00AM-2:30PM Medical Group: Francisco G Tudela Jr Md Pa, Tudela & Tudela Md Tudela, Olga M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1639347263 11760 SW 40th St Ste 729 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-8787 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-5:00PM F 10:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Francisco G Tudela Jr Md Pa, Tudela & Tudela Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 777 E 25th St Ste 106

Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 559-8787 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Francisco G Tudela Jr Md Pa, Tudela & Tudela Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Verma, Usha, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1467476762 1150 NW 14th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5610 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Weissberg, Steven M, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1033159389 9240 Sunset Dr Ste 209 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 279-4441 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W 9:00AM-12:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Zanelotti, Austin, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1740695204 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5610 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ob/gyn Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste L Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Zorilla Mendez, Astrid M, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, F NPI #1821451956

NPI # 1821451956 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 4070 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5832 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

#### **Oncology - Gynecologic**

Cirisano, Frank D, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1326030966 21355 E Dixie Hwy Ste 100 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 405-0700 Provider Language(s): English, Romanian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Romanian, Spanish Hours: TH 8:30AM-4:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CIRISANO.COM Medical Group: Comprehensive Gynecologic Oncology Hospital Affiliations: West Boca Medical Center, Bethesda Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Delray Medical Center

Estape Gynecologic Oncology<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1578000972 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste 130A Miami, FL 33173 (305) 666-1811 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Guerrero Gorman, Victoria E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1073976445 1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-multi Specialty Services Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

582

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-multi Specialty Services Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

15155 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-4960 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-multi Specialty Services Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 4070 Miami, FL 33136

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-multi Specialty Services Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6962 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Jeudin, Patricia P, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1114219847 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Haitian Creole* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Madrigal, Marilu, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1912996786 7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 400 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 856-4598 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Marilu Madrigal Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Marilu Madrigal MD<sup>8</sup> 7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 400 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 856-4598 Provider Language(s): English

Pearson, Joseph M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1477508620 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Penalver, Manuel A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1821095829 9220 SW 72nd St Ste 206 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 563-1550 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Institute For Womens Health & Body Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Schlumbrecht, Matthew P, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1427251529 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8642 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3300 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3410 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2233 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 4070 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5610 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Slomovitz, Brian M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1306885512 4306 Alton Rd Fl 3 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-3310 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Coral Springs, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Broward Health Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### **Oncology - Hematology**

Alderuccio, Juan P, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1639502123 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics (305) 243-1000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6626 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave

Miami, FL 33136

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Alencar, Alvaro J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1417159633 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6626 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Hospital Miramar

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital Miramar, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Hospital Miramar

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Hospital Miramar

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Hospital Miramar

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0213 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Hospital Miramar Ardalan, Bach, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1356385140 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Astarita, Michele D, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1558359851 3659 S Miami Ave Ste 2001 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-8080 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Oncology & Radiation Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Barrientos, Jacqueline C, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F

NPI #1396801031 4306 Alton Rd Fl 3 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-3310 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM

Beitinjaneh, Amer M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1285681627 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Belette, Francisco E, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1669464129 8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-1515 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Oncology Care Partners Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Imperial Point, Broward Health Medical Center, Holy Cross Hospital, Broward Health North

# Benedetto, Pasquale W, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1528095775 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6626 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Bilusic, Marijo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1184884090 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): Croatian, English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): Croatian, Enalish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): Croatian, English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0809 Provider Language(s): Croatian, English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Blaustein, Arnold S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497743124 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 243

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3

Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-5400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4306 Alton Rd Fl 3 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-3310 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Blyden, Gershwin T, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1851344014 8335 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33138 (305) 757-0113 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 8:00AM-4:00PM TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gershwin T Blyden Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Bradley, Terrence J, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1134495021 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Byrnes, Diana M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1891189361 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176

(305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Byrnes, John J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1780635235 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6626 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht

Jackson Memorial Hospital

## 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Chandhok, Namrata S, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1811336696

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6626 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Coffey, David G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1275775934 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Cohen, Jonathan J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1396733424 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Correa, Erika, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1720437346 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology

# Cudris Maldonado, Jennifer, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1831308022 20601 E Dixie Hwy Ste 330 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-4198 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

D'Amato, Gina Z, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1750312195 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3Rd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Dawar, Richa, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1760777361 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Hca Florida Palms West Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Hca Florida Palms West Hospital

# De La Rosa-Costa, Pedro U, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1942277868 6262 Sunset Dr Ste 303 South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 761-5178 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.THEONCOLOGYI NSTITUTE.COM 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 403

Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 785-5581 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: The Oncology Institute Fl

#### Del Toro, Alejandra M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1285881136 20601 E Dixie Hwy Ste 330 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-4198 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

78 SW 13th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33135 (305) 642-6966 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Diamond, Benjamin, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1992199822 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Diaz-Rangel, Luis G, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1487645149 777 E 25th St Ste 118 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-1988 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 10:00AM-5:00PM W-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Luis G Diazrangel Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

777 E 25th St Ste 411 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-1988 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Luis G Diazrangel Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

## Elimelakh, Milena, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1679609689 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Russian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1885 *Provider Language(s): English, Russian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Eloy Roman MD<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1174756928 5801 NW 151st St Ste 300 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 828-1333 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Escobar, Mauricio R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497998736 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Bethesda Hospital, Wellington Regional Medical Ct

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4129 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Bethesda

Hospital

(305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Bethesda Hospital, Wellington Regional Medical Ct 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Bethesda Hospital, Wellington Regional Medical Ct

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2

Miami, FL 33136

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Ct 8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176

(305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Bethesda Hospital Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Wellington Regional Medical Ct, Bethesda Hospital **Ezenwajiaku, Nkiruka, MD**<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1750728986 1475 NW 12th Ave

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9921 *Provider Language(s): English, Ibo* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Fernandez-Castro, Gustavo L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1134175318 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Feun, Lynn G, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1902832520 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Gligich, Oleg M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1215224126 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 243 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-5400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

4306 Alton Rd Fl 2 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-3349 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

4306 Alton Rd Fl 3 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-3310 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

Goodman, Mark S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1669400545 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Gopalakrishnan, Ragisha, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1538502620 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 250 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc 4302 Alton Rd Ste 920 Miami, FL 33140 (305) 674-2655 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

#### Guida, Carlos M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1205809670 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 643-6500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

#### Harrington, Thomas J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1598797219 1400 NW 12th Ave

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4909 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Heme Oncology Call<sup>8</sup> NPI #1922628833

5825 SW 117th St Coral Gables, FL 33156 (786) 567-8310 Provider Language(s): English

# Hernandez Aya, Leonel F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1427288893 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0809 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 8333 NW 53rd St Miami, FL 33166

(305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Hoffman, James E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1427214147 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

#### Hebrew

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System

Hosein, Peter J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1154531838 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

1475 NW 12th Ave # 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

#### Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Hurley, Judith E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1609831213 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Jimenez Jimenez, Antonio M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1558519603 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Jonczak, Emily E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1417375973 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Kaddoura, Marcella A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1750745220 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Kazandjian, Dickran G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1114096567 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Armenian, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Armenian, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Armenian, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6626 Provider Language(s): Armenian, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Armenian Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0213 Provider Language(s): Armenian, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Armenian Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Khan, Afzal H, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1942267190 1190 NW 95th St Ste 104 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 693-5550 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Urdu Staff Language(s): Hindi, Urdu* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Khan, Muhammad A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1427481472 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1960 *Provider Language(s): English, Urdu* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Krill-Jackson, Elisa M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1427046085 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Kumar, Ashok, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1225030141 8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-1515 *Provider Language(s): English, Tamil* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial

Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar, Memorial Regional Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Landgren, Carl O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1972926871 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6626 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0213 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Landrin, Myriam, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1538179338 8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-1515 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Oncology Care Partners Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lekakis, Lazaros J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1326067596 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackso

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lewis, Mark S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1134186729 8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-1515 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

9400 NW 12th Ave Ste 6 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 779-0040 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Oncology Care Partners Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Regional Hospital Lopes, Gilberto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1912350596 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Florida - Miami-Dade

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lossos, Izidore, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1588628093 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6626 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Russian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Russian* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Russian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Russian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6626 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Russian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Luis G Diaz-Rangel MD<sup>8</sup> NPI #1427254689 651 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-1988 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Ste 118 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-1988 *Provider Language(s): English*  Lutzky, Jose, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1235127929 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 689-6500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Merchan, Jaime R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1609853464 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000

Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Miami Hematology and Oncology<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1538405659 9275 SW 152nd St Ste 200 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (786) 504-3084 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM

Minocha, Vinay N, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1720342371 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Moskowitz, Craig H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1053402503 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9921 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Florida - Miami-Dade

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Mudad, Raja A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1427068154 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

Specialists

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

8333 NW 53rd St Miami, FL 33166 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

Negret, Lawrence M, MD, M NPI #1033107156 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-1000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Nimer, Stephen D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1740371194 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Olazagasti, Coral, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1821415084 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Oncology Care Partners of Florida<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1477254829 8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-1515 Provider Language(s): English

9400 NW 12th Ave Bay 6 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 779-0040 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9400 NW 12th Ave Ste 6 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 779-0040 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Pereira, Denise, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1154387033 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4664 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Pimentel, Agustin, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740498146 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6626 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3300 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Pizzolato, Joseph F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1447248109 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 689-6500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Pongas, Georgios, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1487974770 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8339 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7770 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6626 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Ramos, Juan C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1215963145 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6626 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami EL 33136

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6626 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jacksor

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Rodriguez, Estelamari, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1194887034 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2Nd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 8.00AM-5.00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Roman, Eloy, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1811018765 5801 NW 151st St Ste 300 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 642-0040 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-4:00PM F 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Eloy Roman Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Rosenblatt, Joseph D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497770499 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6626 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Schatz, Jonathan H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1285880021 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave # Acce Miami, FL 33136 (305) 270-3400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Schwartz, Michael A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1972591683 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 243 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 535-3337 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

Sekeres, Mikkael A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497710941 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6626 *Provider Language(s): English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, French Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, French Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6626 *Provider Language(s): English, French* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Seo, Pearl H, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1427130566 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Sergio J Xiquez MD PA<sup>8</sup>

11760 SW 40th St Ste 420 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 225-8804 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Sharma, Janaki N, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1194013607 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish, Tamil* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish, Tamil* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7770 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish, Tamil* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish, Tamil* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish, Tamil* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish, Tamil* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Singal, Rakesh, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245295351 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6608 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6608 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Soff, Gerald A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1871528786 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2616 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Spiegel, Jay, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1932551066 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Suarez, Jose C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1346238474 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward

Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8333 NW 53rd St Miami, FL 33166 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward Palmetto General Hospital 8333 NW 53rd St Ste 104 Miami, FL 33166 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Modical Group: Umiami

Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Talebi, Tony N, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1780711531 151 NW 11th St Ste E304 Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 504-3084 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Hematology And Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Taylor, Justin, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1205120060 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Trent, Jonathan C II, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1780770552 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Valdes, Frances, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1487642583 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Vidal, Carlos A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1891783932 1321 NW 14th St Ste 601 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 325-1700 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Oncology & Radiation Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Wang, Trent P, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1023332566 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2Nd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Watts, Justin M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1750517959 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Hematology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6626 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Welsh, Catherine F, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1255349833 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Xiques, Sergio J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1922096130 11760 SW 40th St Ste 420 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 225-8804 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Sergio J Xiquez Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward

Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

#### **Oncology - Surgical**

Arrangoiz, Rodrigo A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1003098799 4306 Alton Rd Fl 2 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2397 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Avisar, Eli, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1174588966 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902

Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Italian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902

Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Italian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Rm 3550 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902

Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Italian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Ben-David, Kfir, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1144234881 4306 Alton Rd FI 2Nd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2397 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Byers, Patricia M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1932165255 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Florida - Miami-Dade

1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1444 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-9102 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 Provider Language(s): English,

Jackson Memorial Hospital

Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1902 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Cabral, Amadeo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1073560348 6705 S Red Rd Ste 302 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 669-2255 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Quality Surgical Care Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca

Florida Kendall Hospital

Cohen, Kimmerle C, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1902921067 2001 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (561) 835-3396 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Tenet Florida Physicians Ser Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Good Samaritan Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

7150 W 20th Ave Ste 615 Hialeah, FL 33016 (561) 835-3396 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Tenet Florida Physicians Ser Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Good Samaritan Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Crystal, Jessica S, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1285947945 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, French, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Surgical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, French, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Datta, Jashodeep, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1558689539 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): Bengali, English, Hindi* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Surgical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Franceschi, Dido, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1962468736 1475 NW 12th Ave # 3550 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Goel, Neha, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1598082521 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Surgical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

### Florida - Miami-Dade

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Surgical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Gulec, Seza A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1780664227 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 918-7050 *Provider Language(s): English, Turkish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Hochwald, Steven N, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1912943010 4306 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2397 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Kesmodel, Susan B, MD <sup>3,4,8</sup> , F NPI #1093814758
1400 NW 12th Ave
Miami, FL 33136
(305) 243-2907
Provider Language(s): English
Staff Language(s): Spanish
Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM
Medical Group: Umiami
Medicine - Surgical Oncology
Hospital Affiliations: University
Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics
1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Surgical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Khithani, Amit, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1396023495 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 400 Aventura, FL 33180 (302) 285-5092 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5092 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 208 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 669-7331 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Legaspi Sauter, Adrian, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1447257522 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 615 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-6657 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Steward Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Livingstone, Alan S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1306801808 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6894 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2Nd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Rm 3550 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English*,

*French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca

Florida Woodmont Hospital Masri, Mohammad M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1629040787 7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 600 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 328-8537 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

#### Merchant, Nipun B, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1174607279 1475 NW 12th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati, Hindi* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati, Hindi* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati, Hindi* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Narayanan, Sumana, MD, F NPI #1053622480 2845 Aventura Blvd Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

#### Paramo, Juan, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1790715365 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 250 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

## Florida - Miami-Dade

4306 Alton Rd Fl 2Nd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2397 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Patel, Neel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1629390109 3641 S Miami Ave Ste 170 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5775 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5092 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Specialists

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Paulus, Elizabeth A, MD<sup>3,8,9</sup>, F NPI #1962632349 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2907 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Surgical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Rodgers, Steven E, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1114933488 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6894 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Other, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2Nd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Other, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Other, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Rm 3550 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Other, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Rojas, Kristin E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1396185997 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Surgical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Spector, Seth A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1518923846 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2Nd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Rm 3550 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

## Ophthalmology

Abita Eye Group<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1659862753 10676 NW 19th St Doral, FL 33172 (786) 465-4836 Provider Language(s): English

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

## Abou Shousha, Mohamed, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1174839583 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136

(305) 243-2020 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Alabiad, Chris R, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1730398942 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Alawa, Karam A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1184121360 15955 SW 96th St Ste 206 Miami, FL 33196 (786) 621-9500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 400E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Albini, Thomas A, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1831106079 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): Croatian, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Palm Bea Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Alegret, Armando M, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1477659654 1385 Coral Way FI 3 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 854-3307 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Rafael Hernandez Md

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Alfonso, Carlos E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1053562470 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Alfonso, Eduardo, MD<sup>3</sup>, M

NPI #1417990631 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Alhumaid, Sulaiman, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1235672585 184 NE 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 655-0411 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English Staff Language(s): Arabic Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://RETINAMACULAMIAMI. COM Medical Group: Retina Macula Specialists Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics. Larkin Community Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Amerispan Multispecialty<sup>8</sup> NPI #1962538249 3230 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 858-2228 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Amescua, Guillermo, MD, M NPI #1376734095 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Andreu, Robert, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1134221732 8585 Sunset Dr Ste 201 Miami, FL 33143 (786) 558-8542 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: TH 10:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Eye Physicians Of Florida

Ansari, Zubair, MD, M NPI #1992124929 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 482-5275 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish, Urdu* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish, Urdu* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Aran, Alberto J, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1225039936 1097 S Le Jeune Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYE.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

18926 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 278-9677 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYE.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center 2140 W 68th St Ste 405 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-1600 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

250 S Le Jeune Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

290 NW 165th St Ph 2 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 949-1600 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

8000 SW 117th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-2022 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

8700 W Flagler St Ste 403 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Aronowicz-Gallego, Joel D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1114195260 1097 S Le Jeune Rd Miami, FL 33134 (305) 755-4697 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYE.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates

18926 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYE.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates 2140 W 68th St Ste 405 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYE.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates

250 S Le Jeune Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYE.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates

290 NW 165th St Ph 4 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYE.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates 8000 SW 117th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYE.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates

## Florida - Miami-Dade

8700 W Flagler St Ste 403 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates

Arroyave-Obrien, Claudia P, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1578656740 1097 S Le Jeune Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

250 S Le Jeune Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-7459 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Ashkenazy, Noy, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1083009260 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 482-5275 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Avila, Sarah, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1568824928 2441 SW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 442-0066 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Drs Airala Laser

3230 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 443-3330 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:00AM-4:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Isidoro Zarco Md

Ayala-Haedo, Juan A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1700015716 250 S Le Jeune Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

5858 SW 68th St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-8588 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital 8250 NW 27th St Ste 311 Doral, FL 33122 (305) 661-8588 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

8700 W Flagler St Ste 403 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

925 NE 30th Ter Ste 216 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 661-8588 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

9299 SW 152nd St Ste 101 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 661-8588 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital Baalhaness, Meir M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1114001427 1097 S Le Jeune Rd Miami, FL 33134 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca

Florida Jfk Hospital 18926 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 278-9677 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

250 S Le Jeune Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-7459 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

8000 SW 117th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-2022 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital 8501 SW 124th Ave Ste 109 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 271-4544 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.KENDALLEYEIN STITUTE.COM Medical Group: Kendall Eye Institute Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital 8700 W Flagler St Ste 403 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 442-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital Bach, Austin, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1659706588 10676 NW 19th St Doral, FL 33172 (786) 465-4836 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-2:30PM Medical Group: Abita Eye Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

12750 NW 17th St Unit 201 Miami, FL 33182 (786) 465-4836 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://ABITAEYE.COM Medical Group: Abita Eye Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Ballen, Ann E, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1760481022 8501 SW 124th Ave Ste 109 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 271-4544 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Kendall Eye Institute Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Batista, Edgar A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1891712808 7950 NW 53rd St Ste 108 Miami, FL 33166 (305) 499-4200 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Edgar Batista Md

Benjamin Reinherz DO<sup>1.8</sup> NPI #1417671850 120 NE 167th St Miami, FL 33162 (305) 940-5100 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Berrocal, Audina M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1437192135 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Bitrian, Elena, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F

NPI #1528356110 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 482-5275 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 326-6000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Bosem, Marc E, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1013951839 21550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 133 Miami, FL 33180 (954) 442-1133 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital Miramar Braverman Eye Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1265586127 1825 NE 164th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 458-2112 Provider Language(s): English

Brink, Matthew J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1598128829 15955 SW 96th St Ste 206 Miami, FL 33196 (786) 621-9500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 400 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare

Buznego, Carlos, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1851512354 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 400E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CENTERFOREY ECARE.COM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Cabot, Florence, MD, F NPI #1477805273 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 326-6111 *Provider Language(s): English, French* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Cabrera-Martinez, Abel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1780066670 15470 NW 77th Ct Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 931-4606 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish* Medical Group: Cusaba Vision A Plus Hospital Affiliations: Holy Cross Hospital 1840 W 49th St Ste 601 Hialeah, FL 33012 (786) 931-4606 *Provider Language(s): Creole,* 

English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cusaba Vision A Plus Hospital Affiliations: Holy Cross Hospital 4234 SW 152nd Ave Miami, FL 33185 (786) 931-4606 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish* Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU 8:00AM-5:30PM W-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Holy Cross Hospital

Cai, Louis, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1194220632 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 326-6000 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Capo, Hilda, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1972546653 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Casuso, Lourdes A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1730196874 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 400E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-2020 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU-F 8:30AM-5:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CENTERFOREY ECARE.COM Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare

Cavuoto, Kara M, MD, F NPI #1457500266 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 482-5275 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Chang, Ta Chen P, MD, M NPI #1023298643 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Chien, Fred Y, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497955652 1400 NE Miami Gardens Dr Ste 203 Miami, FL 33179 (305) 940-1500 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin, Spanish* Medical Group: Ocean Opthalmology

Coleman, Kelli, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1952864175 184 NE 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 655-0411 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Corndorf, Max I, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1710929039 2140 W 68th St Ste 405 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-1600 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates

250 S Le Jeune Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYE.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates 290 NW 165th St Ph 2 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYE.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates

8700 W Flagler St Ste 403 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Correa, Zelia M, MD, F NPI #1013934744 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 482-5275 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Cusaba Vision A Plus<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1689389108 15470 NW 77th Ct Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 931-4606 *Provider Language(s): English* 

## Dan Hoffman MDs<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1902964604 1701 NE 164th St Ste 200 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 948-0112 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Dan Hoffman Mds<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1902964604 1990 NE 163rd St Ste 208 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 947-0027 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Dan Hoffman MDs<sup>8</sup> NPI #1902964604 20601 E Dixie Hwy Ste 400 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 792-0323 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

3641 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Diaz, Jose D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1265813810 1701 NE 164th St Ste 200 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 947-0027 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Dan Hoffman Mds Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Larkin Community Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 907 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 712-6117 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Retina Consultants Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Larkin Community Hospital

3230 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 443-3330 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Isidoro Zarco Md Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Larkin Community Hospital

Dresner, Samuel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1720526957 8585 Sunset Dr Ste 201 Miami, FL 33143 (786) 221-3525 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Eye Physicians Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Drs Airala Laser<sup>8</sup> NPI #1871551051 202 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 558-7895 *Provider Language(s): English*  2050 NE 163rd St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 801-4777 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2441 SW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 442-0066 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Dubovy, Sander R, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1689617367 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Esquenazi, Isi, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1962893461 202 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 442-0066 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.AIRALAEYE.CO M Medical Group: Drs Airala Laser

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Esquenazi, Karina, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1194222687 202 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 442-0066 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Airala Laser & Cataract

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

2050 NE 163rd St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 442-0066 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Airala Laser & Cataract Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 2441 SW 37th Ave

Miami, FL 33145 (305) 442-0066 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Airala Laser & Cataract Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Esquenazi, Salomon, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1558457317 202 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 442-0066 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Drs Airala Laser

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

2050 NE 163rd St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 442-0066 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 8:30AM-5:00PM TH 8:30AM-6:00PM F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Drs Airala Laser

2441 SW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 442-0066 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM

**Eye Physicians of Florida**<sup>8</sup> NPI #1770763799 8585 Sunset Dr Ste 103A Miami, FL 33143 (786) 558-8542 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Fabrega, Marco A JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1629009675 15600 NW 67th Ave Ste 210 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 825-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 290 NW 165th St Ph 2 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Fleischman, James A, MD<sup>1,3,8</sup>, M NPI #1356360952 8955 SW 87th Ct Ste 203 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-1920 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.VISUALHEALTH. COM Medical Group: Retina Macula Specialists Of Miami Flynn, Harry W JR, MD<sup>3</sup>, M

NPI #1366485062 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Galindez, Orlando A, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1649267592 401 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33135 (305) 541-6606 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:30AM-3:00PM TU 8:30AM-5:00PM W 8:30AM-12:00PM TH 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Orlando Galindez Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 777 E 25th St Ste 414 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 835-7588 Provider Language(s): English,

Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Michelle Levin Od Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Gedde, Steven J, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1740223361 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Gibbons, Allister G, MD, M NPI #1548524465 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 326-6000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Gonzalez, Ariadna, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1629126206 1297 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (786) 773-2424 *Provider Language(s): English* 

## Gregori, Ninel Z, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1891722880 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Hernandez, Rafael JR, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1023167681 1385 Coral Way Ste 304 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 854-3307 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Rafael Hernandez Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

# Hernandez, Rafael M SR, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1326197047 1385 Coral Way FI 3 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 854-3307 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.EYESURGEONS OFMIAMI.COM Medical Group: Rafael Hernandez Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Hodapp, Elizabeth A, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1285648428 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Hoffman, Joseph I, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1588658421 1701 NE 164th St Ste 200 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 947-0027 Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Spanish Staff Language(s): French, Japanese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:30PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

20601 E Dixie Hwy Ste 400 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 792-0323 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

3641 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Howitt, James H, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1245232669 1460 NE 123rd St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-0331 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.HOWITTEYECA RE.COM Medical Group: James H Howitt Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

#### Hudson, Julia L, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1265937676 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 326-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Jaffe, Emery D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1396791448 2801 NE 213th St Ste 1006 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 945-7433 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Retina Macula Specialists Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Jaffe, Gary F, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1962455824 2801 NE 213th St Ste 1006 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 945-7433 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Retina Macula Specialists Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital Jiang, Hong, MD, F NPI #1639326044 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Chinese* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5000 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 482-5275 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Chinese* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Johnson, Thomas E, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1477578680 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Junk, Anna K, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1578572244 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, German* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Kaiser, Charles J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1801859962 15955 SW 96th St Ste 206 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 598-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 400E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:15AM-5:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CENTERFOREY ECARE.COM

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Karp, Carol L, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1316962525 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Kinde, Benyam, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1326541129 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 326-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

628

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 326-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Kovach, Jaclyn L, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1174530323 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Kubal, Aarup A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1780720219 2801 NE 213th St Ste 1006 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 945-7433 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Retina Macula Specialists Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Kunkler, Anne L, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1679060297

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 326-6000

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 326-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lacayo, Gaston O III, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1902937923 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 400E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Lam, Byron L, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1518982727 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Palm Bea Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Palm Bea Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lara, Wilfredo C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1942238522 1385 Coral Way Miami, FL 33145 (305) 643-8871 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.RETINAMACULA MIAMI.COM Medical Group: Retina Macula Specialists Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

182 NE 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 651-4300 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.RETINAMACULA MIAMI.COM Medical Group: Retina Macula Specialists Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 184 NE 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 655-0411 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.RETINAMACULA MIAMI.COM Medical Group: Retina Macula Specialists Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 501 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 655-0411 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.RETINAMACULA MIAMI.COM/

MIAMI.COM/ Medical Group: Retina Macula Specialists Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Lauter, Alison J, MD, F NPI #1346602026 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 482-5275 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lazcano, Gabriel G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1699776534 1661 SW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 443-4733 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 12:00PM-3:30PM TU-TH 7:30AM-3:30PM F 7:30AM-12:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMILASERVISI ON.COM Medical Group: New Laser Eye Center Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Lee, Richard K, MD, M

NPI #1851314876 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 482-4842 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Lee, Wendy W, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1306979620 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lee, Yunhee, MD<sup>3</sup>, F

NPI #1154347193 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Leon-Rosen, Jonathan A, MD <sup>8</sup> ,
Μ
NPI #1376681536
1850 Coral Way
Miami, FL 33145
(786) 353-2975
Provider Language(s): English
Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM
Web Address:
HTTP://REINAEYE.COM
Medical Group: Reina Eye Care
Hospital Affiliations: Steward
Coral Gables Hospital
3659 S Miami Ave Ste 4003
Miami, FL 33133
(786) 309-7579
Provider Language(s): English
Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM
Medical Group: Reina Eye Care
Hospital Affiliations: Steward
Coral Gables Hospital
Levin, Sheldon R, MD <sup>3,8</sup> , M
NPI #1548337488
182 NE 168th St
North Miami Beach, FL 33162
(305) 651-4300
Provider Language(s): English
Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM
Medical Group: Retina Macula

Specialists Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West Levy, Jay H, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1851388201 184 NE 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 655-0411 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Retina Macula Specialists Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

## Llop Santiago, Stephanie M, MD<sup>3</sup>, F

NPI #1538422357 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 482-5275 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Loh, Jennifer, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1528227691 6705 S Red Rd Ste 514 South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 558-8542 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Eye Physicians Of Florida 8585 Sunset Dr Ste 201 Miami, FL 33143 (786) 558-8542 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Eye Physicians Of Florida

Maharaj, Arindel S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1003142365 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Palm Bea Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Palm Bea Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Mansur, Arnulfo V, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497756365 2140 W 68th St Ste 405 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 442-2020 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYEASSO CIATES.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital 290 NW 165th St Ph 4 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 949-1600 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Medical Group: Aran Eve Associates Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

8000 SW 117th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-2022 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

NPI #1376566562 1661 SW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 443-4733 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 7:30AM-4:30PM F 7:30AM-12:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMILASERVISI ON.COM Medical Group: New Laser Eye Center Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital 2441 SW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 442-0066 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Airala Laser & Cataract Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital Martinez Martinez, Jaime D, MD. M NPI #1790287191 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020

Martin, John J JR, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Palm Bea Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Lappitale & Clinica

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Masvidal, Raul F, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1073587499 1097 S Le Jeune Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital 2140 W 68th St Ste 405

2140 W 68th St Ste 405 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-1600 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

250 S Le Jeune Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYE.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

For more information about behavioral/mental health benefits, see "Accessing your behavioral/mental health benefits" in the Introduction section of this directory.

**Specialists** 

McKeown, Craig A, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1215952171 900 NW 17th St

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 482-4842 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Medical Eye Associates<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1710907522 5858 SW 68th St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 278-2162 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8250 NW 27th St Doral, FL 33122 (305) 661-8588 Provider Language(s): English

8250 NW 27th St Ste 311 Doral, FL 33122 (305) 661-8588 *Provider Language(s): English* 

925 NE 30th Ter Ste 216 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 661-6493 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9299 SW 152nd St Ste 101 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 233-8043 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9299 SW 152nd St Ste 102 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 661-8588 *Provider Language(s): English*  9929 SW 152nd Ter Ste 101 Miami, FL 33157 (305) 661-8588 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Mendoza Santiesteban, Carlos E, MD, M

NPI #1235682311 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 482-5275 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Miami Beach Center For Ophthalmology<sup>8</sup> NPI #1306458500 1111 Kane Concourse Ste 607 Bay Harbor Islands, FL 33154 (305) 674-2047 Provider Language(s): English

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 248 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 937-2022 *Provider Language(s): English*  Minoso Y De Cal, Oscar E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1710028873 5436 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-6424 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:30AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Miami Eye Care Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Montenegro, Daniel E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1013283779 1701 NE 164th St Ste 200 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 947-0027 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:30PM

20601 E Dixie Hwy Ste 400 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 792-0323 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

3641 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Murdock, Jennifer L, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1538401583 1400 NE Miami Gardens Dr Ste 203 Miami, FL 33179 (305) 940-1500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://OCEANOPHTHALMOL OGY.COM Medical Group: Ocean Opthalmology

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1006 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 945-7433 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Retina Macula Specialists Of Miami

#### Murray Ocular Oncology and Retina<sup>8</sup> NPI #1780944991

6705 S Red Rd Ste 412 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 487-7470 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Murray, Timothy G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1891710851 6705 S Red Rd Ste 412 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 487-7470 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MURRAYMD.CO M Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital Nahmias, Javier A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1790346591 1325 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Florida - Miami-Dade

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 326-6111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Nelson Preschel MD<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1780900159 2441 SW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 222-7082 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2645 S Douglas Rd Ste 400 Miami, FL 33133 (866) 712-9937 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2925 Aventura Blvd Ste 102 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 222-7082 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Ocean Opthalmology<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1457507691 1400 NE Miami Gardens Dr Ste 203 Miami, FL 33179 (305) 940-1500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Palmberg, Paul F, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1497770549 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Parekh, Prashant K, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1568705788 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 400E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Web Address: HTTPS://WWW.CENTERFORE YECARE.COM/ Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare

Paris, Gianmarco R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1821048133 1460 NE 123rd St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-0331 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Italian, Spanish Staff Language(s): French, Italian, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.HOWITTEYECA **RE.COM** Medical Group: James H Howitt Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center Parrish, Richard K II, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1881619880 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 482-5275 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 900 NW 17th St

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Pasol, Joshua, MD, M NPI #1992752760 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 482-5275 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 482-4842 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Palm Bea Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Pelletier, Jesse S, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1952440372 1400 NE Miami Gardens Dr Ste 203 Miami, FL 33179 (305) 864-1500 Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ocean Opthalmology

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Perez Quinones, Victor L, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1790714327 1325 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami EL 33136

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 482-5275 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 482-5275 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd

Perez, Jorge L, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1609925262 1385 Coral Way Ste 304 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 854-3307 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Rafael Hernandez Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Picciani, Renata G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1801120159 1097 SW Lejeune Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 755-4697 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

#### Raja, Harish, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1811251853 5858 SW 68th St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-8588 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Med Eye

8250 NW 27th St Ste 311 Doral, FL 33122 (305) 661-8588 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Med Eye Associates

Associates

925 NE 30th Ter Ste 216 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 661-8588 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TH 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Med Eye Associates

9299 SW 152nd St Ste 101 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 661-8588 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: F 1:00PM-5:00PM Medical Group: Med Eye Associates

Reich, Shani S, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, F NPI #1144511288 8501 SW 124th Ave Ste 109 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 271-4544 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU-TH 8:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Kendall Eye Institute

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

For more information about behavioral/mental health benefits, see "Accessing your behavioral/mental health benefits" in the Introduction section of this directory.

**Specialists** 

Reinherz, Benjamin J, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1124422175 11900 Biscayne Blvd Ste 806 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 830-4115 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

120 NE 167th St Miami, FL 33162 (305) 940-5100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

1701 NE 164th St Ste 200 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 947-0027 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: SU 8:00AM-8:00PM M-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Retina Consultants of Miami<sup>8</sup> NPI #1598340606 2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 907 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 712-6711 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Reves-Capo, Daniela P, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1962907469 15955 SW 96th St Ste 206 Miami, FL 33196 (786) 621-9500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 400E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Rojas, Mario J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1659634939 1097 S Le Jeune Rd Miami, FL 33134 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates

2140 W 68th St Ste 405 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-7459 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates 290 NW 165th St Ste L100 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 949-1600 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates

250 S Le Jeune Rd

8000 SW 117th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-2022 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates

8700 W Flagler St Ste 403 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Rong, Andrew, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1982967949 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Rosenberg, Stanley, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1982797999 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 703E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 279-3400 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Medical Group: Rosenberg Eye Center Rosenfeld, Philip J, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1285659722 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Palm Bea Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Roth, Elena B, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1437193463 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Sabater, Alfonso L, MD, M NPI #1760841704 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Sabates, Mario A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740330984 1385 Coral Way FI 3 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 854-3307 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-W 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-3:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.EYESURGEONS **OFMIAMI.COM** Medical Group: Rafael Hernandez Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Samuels, Stuart E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1609131523 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4200 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 1500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Sancassani, Rhea B, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1003017112 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209 Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Schimel, Andrew M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1174714836 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 400E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-2020 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CENTERFOREY ECARE.COM Schwartz, Stephen G, MD, M NPI #1326056854 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Palm Bea Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Segal, Zachary K, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1881630887 5858 SW 68th St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-8588 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MEDEYEASSOCI ATES.COM Medical Group: Med Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community 8250 NW 27th St Ste 311

Doral, FL 33122 (305) 661-8588 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Med Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community (305) 661-8588 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MEDEYEASSOCI ATES.COM Medical Group: Med Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community 9299 SW 152nd St Ste 101 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 661-8588 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

925 NE 30th Ter Ste 216

Homestead, FL 33033

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Med Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Selem, Joseph, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1003131939 3850 SW 87th Ave Ste 304 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 225-6567 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Selem Center Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

814 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 510

Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-0221

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Selem Center, Selem Center Llc Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

909 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 444-0221 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Sengillo, Jesse, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1053803957 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 326-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Shapiro, Douglas, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1316909062 8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 275-0038 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Coral View Surgery Center

Shienbaum, Gary, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1770781502 2050 NE 163rd St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 442-0066 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Airala Laser & Cataract Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Shulman, Matthew D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1730599903 15955 SW 96th St Ste 206 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 598-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 400E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare

Silbert, Alan M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1558359810 182 NE 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 651-4300 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Retina Macula Specialists Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center. Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Sklar, Virgil F, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1457442915 3659 S Miami Ave Ste 4003 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-4430 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 1:00PM-5:00PM Medical Group: Elite Eyecare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Smiddy, William E, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1346265337 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Smith, Adiel G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1255568051 20900 NE 30th Ave Ste 207 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 590-1777 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: South Florida Retina Institute Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Smith, Sanjay N, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1548431315 8250 NW 27th St Ste 311 Doral, FL 33122 (305) 661-8588 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Med Eye Associates

9299 SW 152nd St Ste 101 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 661-8588 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, Hindi, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Med Eye Associates

South Florida Retina Institute<sup>8</sup> NPI #1235625039 20900 NE 30th Ave Ste 207 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 590-1777 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Spratt, Henry A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1851638332 18999 Biscayne Blvd Ste 101 Miami, FL 33180 (954) 859-2020 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Web Address: HTTPS://SOUTHFLORIDAEYEH EALTH.COM/ Medical Group: Henry Alexander Spratt Md Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital Srur, Lana, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1225286768 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Swaminathan, Swarup S, MD<sup>3</sup>, M

NPI #1316357825 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Kannada, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Taibbi, Giovanni, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1043740046 21550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 133 Miami, FL 33180 (954) 442-1133 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Correctvision Laser Inst

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Tonk, Rahul S, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1316207913 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 482-5275 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 482-5275 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Townsend, Justin H, MD, M NPI #1922299114 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### NPI #1821018979 15600 NW 67th Ave Ste 210 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 825-2020

Provider Language(s): English,

Trentacoste, Joseph, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

## French, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Lakes Eye Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

## Tse, Brian C, MD<sup>3</sup>, M

NPI #1629202890 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Tse, David T, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1326063868 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Jfk Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Vazquez, Luis E, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1083989719 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 482-5275 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Vedula, Anil S, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1841527710 2801 NE 213th St Ste 1006 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 945-7433 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Retina Macula Specialists Of Miami

Venincasa, Michael, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1811456833 8585 Sunset Dr Ste 103A Miami, FL 33143 (786) 558-8542 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 8585 Sunset Dr Ste 201 Miami, FL 33143 (786) 558-8542 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Victoria, Ana C, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1114217551 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 400E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Vidal, Lisbet, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1235563040 10676 NW 19th St Doral, FL 33172 (786) 465-4836 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-2:30PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

12750 NW 17th St Unit 201 Miami, FL 33182 (786) 465-4836 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-2:30PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc 7330 NW 36th St Ste 102B Miami, FL 33166 (305) 465-7509 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Vila-Delgado, Sofia M, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1336541499 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 482-5275 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Villani, Luis D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1962498782 1111 Kane Concourse Ste 607 Bay Harbor Islands, FL 33154 (305) 674-2047 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Center For Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Visual Health and Srgcl Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1932146545 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

6262 Sunset Dr South Miami, FL 33143 (561) 964-0707 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Wals, Kenneth T, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1023057395 1097 S Le Jeune Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYE.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates 18926 S Dixie Hwy

18926 S Dixie Hwv Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 278-9677 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYE.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates 2140 W 68th St Ste 405 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 274-2022 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: TH 8:00AM-10:30AM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates

250 S Le Jeune Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYE.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates 290 NW 165th St Ph 2Floor 4 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 949-1600 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: SU 12:01AM-11:59PM M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 12:01AM-11:59PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates 8000 SW 117th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-2022 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: SU 12:01AM-11:59PM M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 12:01AM-11:59PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates 8700 W Flagler St Ste 403 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 442-2020 Provider Language(s): English,

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Wellik, Sarah R, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1467490862 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 482-4842 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Wester, Sara T, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1730380445 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 482-5275 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Spanish

Yannuzzi, Nicolas, MD, M NPI #1619395662 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 482-5275 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Palm Bea Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Yehoshua, Zohar, MD, M

NPI #1407163041 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020

Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Yoo, Sonia H, MD, F

NPI #1891710752 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Zambrano, William, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1619997764 15600 NW 67th Ave Ste 210 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 825-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Lakes Eye Care Center Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Zarco, Isidoro, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1710903141 3230 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 443-3330 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Zheng, Franklin, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1760944185 1325 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5000 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 326-6111 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Zhu, Angela, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1629462866 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 482-5275 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 326-6111 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### **Ophthalmology - Glaucoma**

Alawa, Karam A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1184121360 15955 SW 96th St Ste 206 Miami, FL 33196 (786) 621-9500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 400E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

#### Brink, Matthew J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1598128829 15955 SW 96th St Ste 206 Miami, FL 33196 (786) 621-9500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 400 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare

Sabater, Alfonso L, MD, M NPI #1760841704 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Optometry

Abita Eye Group<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1659862753 10676 NW 19th St Doral, FL 33172 (786) 465-4836 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Acuna, Adalberto B, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1760409775 15600 NW 67th Ave Ste 210 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 825-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Lakes Eye Care Center

Acuna, Veronica, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1457929796 948 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-2331 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:30PM SA 8:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Adriazola, Shirley V, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1609495019 11605 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 982-8927 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

9231 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 779-2723 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU-SA 10:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Ageyeva, Veronika, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1245602895 11865 SW 26th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

16853 NE 2nd Ave Ste 201 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 654-8810 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Allen, Courtney E, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1114607454 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste N302 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Arango, Lina T, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1255767968 5372 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 362-4020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc Archilla, Javier, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1235552142 101 NW 56th Ave Miami, FL 33126 (305) 239-2515 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

1881 79th Street Cswy Apt 2006 North Bay Village, FL 33141 (305) 439-2015 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Bach, Miriam, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1801200977 7330 NW 36th St # 4 Miami, FL 33166 (305) 465-7509 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Barreras, Yanara, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1053978122 6741 SW 24th St Ste 54 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 262-6272 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 10:30AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc Bello, Claudia C, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1356844104 5785 Bird Rd Ste B Miami, FL 33155 (305) 225-1145 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

8220 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 225-1145 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Benitez-Kreymborg, Damaris, OD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1275947772 11605 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 982-8927 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Bergstrom, Linsey A, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1073202727 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 482-5169 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 482-5169 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Berman, Gary, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1306857420 18383 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 621-3830 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

# Besada, Eulogio, OD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1538234711 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste N302 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

#### Beteta, Nhu T, OD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1740475870 16853 NE 2nd Ave Ste 201 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 654-8810 *Provider Language(s): English, Vietnamese* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Blanc, Smith, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1053644666 18610 NW 67th Ave Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 474-0463 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

1881 79th Street Cswy Apt 2006

North Bay Village, FL 33141 (305) 439-2015 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Blanco, Amalfi, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1346494051 920 SW 67th Ave Miami, FL 33144 (305) 264-6991 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Bolanos, Melody, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1972850113 2765 NW 79th Ave Doral, FL 33122 (305) 933-0788 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

#### Bollar, Teresita A, OD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1154553097 11241 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (786) 431-1625 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 11:00AM-7:00PM SA 11:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

#### Borsky, Betty L, OD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1881647568 7535 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 821-3832 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

#### Bozung, Alison K, OD, F

NPI #1114302858 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 482-5275 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Optometry Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Bustillo-Osborne, Senia V, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1871650234

8765 SW 165th Ave Ste 107 Miami, FL 33193 (786) 212-1270 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:30AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Cabanas, Janet, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1083268833 9160 NW 122nd St Unit 28 Hialeah, FL 33018 (305) 512-4408 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-5:00PM SA 10:00AM-2:00PM

Calero, Gisselle S, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1619592607 10676 NW 19th St Doral, FL 33172 (786) 465-4836 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

12750 NW 17th St Unit 201 Miami, FL 33182 (786) 465-4836 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 8:30AM-4:30PM TH 8:30AM-2:30PM F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc 7330 NW 36th St # 4 Miami, FL 33166 (305) 465-7509 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

#### Capo, Jesline M, OD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1801589262 4155 SW 130th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 364-3737 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Caputo, Michelle K, OD, F NPI #1700808987 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Carcamo, Mario I, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1063594364 12002 SW 128th Ct Ste 102 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc 1297 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

13852 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-6885 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

1555 Sunset Dr Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

7500 NW 25th St Ste 117 Miami, FL 33122 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

#### Casas, Maria M, OD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1851438519 10676 NW 19th St Doral, FL 33172 (786) 465-4836 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-2:30PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

12750 NW 17th St Unit 201 Miami, FL 33182 (786) 465-4836 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 8:30AM-4:30PM TH-F 8:30AM-2:30PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

7330 NW 36th St Ste 102B Miami, FL 33166 (305) 465-7509 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Castellanos, Giannie, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1750514568 11099 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33199 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIC

11200 SW 8th St Ste 160 Miami, FL 33199 (305) 364-3737 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health

Solutions Llc

15105 NW 77th Ave Fl 1 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 364-3737 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions Llc 3179 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 364-3737 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions Llc 377 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 312-1865 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health

Solutions Llc

4155 SW 130th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 364-3737 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions Llc

5850 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 364-3737 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: TH-F 8:30AM-3:30PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

# Florida - Miami-Dade

7101 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (786) 388-9696 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIC

8060 NW 155th St Ste 201 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 364-3737 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Castellanos, Stephanie M, OD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1306511944 12002 SW 128th Ct Ste 102 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

1297 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Castillo, Jose A, OD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1568482628 16853 NE 2nd Ave Ste 201 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 654-8810 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Castrillo, Janet, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1215667290 3179 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 364-3737 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

6807 Main St Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 717-7775 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 12:00PM-7:00PM TU 8:30AM-5:30PM W 12:00PM-7:00PM TH 8:30AM-5:30PM F 12:00PM-7:00PM SA 11:00AM-4:00PM 8060 NW 155th St Ste 201 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 364-3737 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 8:30AM-4:30PM TU 10:00AM-7:00PM W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 10:00AM-7:00PM F 8:30AM-4:30PM

Chao, Hsuan, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1730867508 1750 NE 167th St Fl 1 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4201 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

Chin, Gregory, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1588708812 11423 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 551-6200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Clark, Alexia S, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1265107213 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste N302 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc Cohen, Coral, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1205282589 11605 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 982-8927 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Cohn, Steven J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1174747810 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Steward Florida Medical Center, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

Collett, Annie M, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1720864523 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste N302 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Coppola, Robert C, OD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1780672295 11865 SW 26th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Copty, Antoine E, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1417284720 1925 Brickell Ave Ste D202 Miami, FL 33129 (786) 801-1335 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Cordova, Maria D, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1528104718 16853 NE 2nd Ave Ste 201 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 654-8810 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Cork, Cindy M, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1407962798 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 8:30AM-5:00PM TH 9:30AM-6:00PM F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc Cotter, Joanna D, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1922584846 710 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: SU 12:00PM-4:00PM M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Dalmazzo, Amarella E, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1992859177 18600 NW 87th Ave Unit 124 Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 829-3937 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Davis, Jean M, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1457442857 1558 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 556-0272 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TU 10:00AM-5:00PM W 9:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 10:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

# Florida - Miami-Dade

De La Torre, Miguel E, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1407956048 13641 SW 26th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1314 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Bransgrove & Associates

De Leon, Michelle N, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1760739809 11865 SW 26th St Ste A Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Diaz Padron, Lieta, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1720210297 4234 SW 152nd Ave Miami, FL 33185 (786) 542-5712 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

# Dunbar, Mark T, OD, M

NPI #1639135817 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Optometry

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Optometry

Edelman, Reed S, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1447240478 2000 NE 164th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 940-0037 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:30AM-6:00PM F 9:30AM-5:00PM SA 9:30AM-3:30PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Espinoza, Lori L, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1932274826 8500 SW 92nd St Ste 202 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 595-5311 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc 9578 NW 41st St

Doral, FL 33178 (305) 406-3040 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

#### NPI #1205184488 1711 NE 163rd St

Evans, Shannon M, OD<sup>8</sup>, F

North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 424-8451 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: SU 12:00AM-4:00PM M-W 10:00AM-4:00PM TH 9:45AM-5:00PM F 10:00AM-5:00PM SA 10:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

9569 S Dixie Hwy Pinecrest, FL 33156 (954) 870-6159 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 10:00AM-4:00PM TH 9:00AM-7:00PM F-SA 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Eye Physicians of Florida<sup>8</sup> NPI #1770763799 8585 Sunset Dr Ste 103A Miami, FL 33143 (786) 558-8542 Provider Language(s): English

Felipe, Janel, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1295163509 11865A SW 26th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:30AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc Fernandez, Idania, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1306279385 5372 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 362-4020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Fischer, Vicky S, OD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1174787410 8220 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 225-1145 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Forrest, David S, OD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1447208780 240 E 1st Ave Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 885-9572 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

2712 NW 95th St Spc 8 Miami, FL 33147 (786) 359-4145 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

285 NW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33125 (786) 502-8969 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

380 E 9th St Ste 2 Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 888-5166 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

4500 NW 183rd St Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (305) 620-3901 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

7367 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-7778 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Frankel, Stephanie T, OD, F NPI #1184058174 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 482-5275 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Furnari, Gerald D, OD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1619965084 948 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-2331 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TU 8:00AM-6:30PM W-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Fusselman, John K, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1083711196 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health

Solutions Llc Galloza Bonilla, Coralys, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1134602014 920 SW 67th Ave Miami, FL 33144 (305) 264-6991 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions Llc

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Gazdovich, Pavel, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1407263700 11865 SW 26th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Goldglantz, Norman, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1770526287 14030 W Dixie Hwy North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 981-4775 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Gomez, Michael A, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1477606366 1770 W 32nd Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-4477 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Gonzalez, Leoncio V, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1356333900 11760 SW 40th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 220-8333 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Granda, Haisel, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1922331735 4528 W 12th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 557-6777 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Grossman, Alan, OD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1326111592 18557 W Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-0777 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Grossman, Scott J, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1003930868 18557 W Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-0777 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM SA 8:00AM-3:30PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Grover, Randy A, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1871564575 9300 NW 77th Ave Hialeah Gardens, FL 33016 (305) 828-8393 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc Gutierrez, Jeannine, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1790169472 10676 NW 19th St Doral, FL 33172 (786) 465-4836 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-2:30PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

12750 NW 17th St Unit 201 Miami, FL 33182 (786) 465-4836 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-2:30PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

7330 NW 36th St # 4 Miami, FL 33166 (305) 465-7509 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Hagen, James D, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1396723219 12979 SW 112th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 386-3937 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc Handley, Douglas M, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1548301757 687 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 892-8555 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Haq, Farwah, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1558678383 11865 SW 26th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Hearing, Milton R, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1255392239 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (239) 985-7171 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIC

Hernandez, Jerome, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1508874942

8231 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33143 (305) 670-0677 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TU 8:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-7:00PM TH-F 8:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:30AM-1:30PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Holcomb, Christopher J, OD <sup>8</sup> , NNPI #1447483359
8410 W Flagler St Ste 201
Miami, FL 33144
(305) 220-7555
Provider Language(s): English
Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM
Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Houghton, Stephen, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1427085455 12640 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33186 (305) 273-8018 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

1519 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 531-1444 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: SU 12:00AM-4:00PM M-TH 9:00AM-7:00PM F-SA 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

18809 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-7636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: SU 12:00PM-4:00PM M-TH 9:00AM-7:00PM F-SA 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc M 3542 Coral Way Ste 44 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 441-1717 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-SA 10:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions Llc

7535 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 821-3832 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: SU 12:00PM-4:00PM M-TH 9:00AM-7:00PM F-SA 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

9231 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 779-2723 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

9569 S Dixie Hwy Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 273-7790 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

9729 NW 41st St Unit 23 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 639-9714 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-5:00PM SA 10:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Icare Health Solutions LLC<sup>8</sup> NPI #1942644661 11099 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33199 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1176 SW 67th Ave Miami, FL 33144 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1200 SW 1st St Miami, FL 33135 (786) 408-5604 *Provider Language(s): English* 

12700 SW 128th St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 248-5004 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1297 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* 

15601 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (786) 250-3217 *Provider Language(s): English* 

16853 NE 2nd Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 535-1538 *Provider Language(s): English* 

16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste N302 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4200 *Provider Language(s): English* 

18853 SW 117th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (305) 248-5004 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

18926 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 278-9677 *Provider Language(s): English* 

19662 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 974-5449 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2100 W 76th St Ste 5 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 364-3737 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2140 W 68th St Ste 405 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 283-1600 *Provider Language(s): English* 

250 S Le Jeune Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-7459 *Provider Language(s): English* 

290 NW 165th St Ste L100 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 949-1600 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3179 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 364-3737 *Provider Language(s): English* 

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3542 Coral Way Ste 44 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 441-1717 *Provider Language(s): English*  4234 SW 152nd Ave Miami, FL 33185 (786) 542-5712 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6262 Sunset Dr South Miami, FL 33143 (855) 734-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6807 Main St Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 717-7775 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7330 NW 36th St # 4 Miami, FL 33166 (305) 465-7509 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7330 NW 36th St Ste 102B Miami, FL 33166 (305) 465-7509 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7535 N Kendall Dr Ste 3140 Miami, FL 33156 (786) 558-4915 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8000 SW 117th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-2022 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8650 Coral Way Miami, FL 33155 (305) 248-5004 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8700 W Flagler St Ste 403 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English*  8888 SW 136th St Ste 140 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 250-3024 *Provider Language(s): English* 

900 Biscayne Blvd Unit R106 Miami, FL 33132 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Jaslow, Mats, OD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1891428561 948 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-2331 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TU 8:00AM-6:30PM W-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

#### Jessica, Pitts, OD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1275883779 11865A SW 26th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Bransgrove & Associates

16853 NE 2nd Ave Ste 201 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 654-8810 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Bransgrove & Associates

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Jones, Tiffany M, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1801676119 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste N302 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Koepneck, Lance M, OD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1801896394 11654 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-1364 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-7:00PM W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-7:00PM SA 9:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Lage, Jennifer E, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1003943242 1297 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc Lagomarsini, Albert A, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1114116902 1297 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

1555 Sunset Dr Coral Gables, FL 33143 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Lang, Erica M, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1225652019 7360 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33173 (305) 412-4840 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TU 11:00AM-5:00PM W 3:00PM-7:00PM SA 10:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Laria, Lianette, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1437105962 5785 Bird Rd Ste B Miami, FL 33155 (305) 225-1145 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

8220 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (302) 205-3678 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM SA 11:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Ledda, Diego A, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1518370840 11605 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 982-8927 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

1235 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 242-5336 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

15105 NW 77th Ave Fl 1 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 456-9437 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

1770 W 32nd Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-4477 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

291 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33135 (305) 856-6786 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

4155 SW 130th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 456-9437 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

5850 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 364-3737 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TH-F 8:00AM-3:30PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc 7165 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 364-3737 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

8060 NW 155th St Ste 201 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 364-3737 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Levin, Michelle, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1225318975 777 E 25th St Ste 414 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 835-7588 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.VISIONCARESU RGERY.COM Medical Group: Michelle Levin Od Pa

Liebetreu, Mark E, OD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1639167943 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc Lofton, Robert L, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1417946260 948 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-2331 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 8:00AM-6:00PM TU-W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-11:30PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Lopez, Jacquelyn M, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1609259134 11605 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 982-8927 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Mann, Michael S, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1811101496 12002 SW 128th Ct Ste 102 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1297 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

McSoley, John J, OD, M NPI #1043235278 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Optometry Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Medina, Ariel, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1316056336 8247 SW 124th St Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 233-1330 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 12:00AM-7:00PM SA 10:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc Mesa, Carlos J, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1720256373 12640 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33186 (305) 273-1060 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

1519 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 531-1444 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

1780 W 32nd Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-2234 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

3542 Coral Way Ste C1 Miami, FL 33145 (954) 764-6906 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

7535 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 821-6662 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

#### 9231 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 779-2723 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health

Solutions Llc

Florida - Miami-Dade

9569 S Dixie Hwy Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 665-9789 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

9729 NW 41st St Unit 23 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 639-9714 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Misiorowski, Jessica C, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1679209027 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:30PM

Modares, Mahsa, OD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1598014557 5372 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 362-4020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Monzon, Daniel J, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1073984837 14411 SW 42nd St Miami, FL 33175 (786) 475-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU 10:30AM-6:00PM W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Muniz, Manuel, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1528342631 1949 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33014 (786) 391-1303 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Neufeld, Shari, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1386752129 1540 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 821-3937 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-SA 8:30AM-5:00PM

5434 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-8676 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-SA 8:30AM-5:00PM Newman, Steven, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1033187695 2140 W 68th St Ste 405 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-1600 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates

290 NW 165th St Ph 2 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 949-1600 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYE.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates

8000 SW 117th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-2022 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates

#### Nguyen, Thuy-Lan D, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1992805261 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste N302 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions Llc Nicholas, Lauren M, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1790341543 948 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-2331 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TU 8:00AM-6:30PM W-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Olive, Zuriany I, OD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1548576036 7875 SW 104th St Miami, FL 33156 (305) 253-9038 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 10:30AM-6:30PM W 8:30AM-4:30PM TH 10:30AM-6:30PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Otero, Melissa, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1457904765 10676 NW 19th St Doral, FL 33172 (786) 465-4836 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-4:00PM F 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

12750 NW 17th St Unit 201 Miami, FL 33182 (786) 465-4836 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 8:30AM-4:30PM TH 8:30AM-2:30PM F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

7330 NW 36th St # 4 Miami, FL 33166 (305) 465-7509 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Padron, Richard, OD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1477569564 2200 SW 16th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 860-6760 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Pathiyil, Jennifer, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1124545827 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 207 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:00PM SA 7:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Pemberton, Norman K, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1225708282 1297 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc 13852 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-6885 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

#### Perez Blanco, Maricarmen, OD, F

NPI #1396760591 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 585-5271 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Perez, Aurora, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1811160187 5785 Bird Rd Ste B Miami, FL 33155 (305) 225-1145 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

# Florida - Miami-Dade

8220 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 225-1145 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Perez, Carmen, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1659001501

16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste N302 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Perez, Diana, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1295263903 5785 Bird Rd Ste B Miami, FL 33155 (305) 225-1145 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

8220 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 225-1145 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.LARIAEYECARE. COM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Pham, Peter H, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1801279898 1519 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 779-2721 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 10:00AM-4:00PM TH-F 10:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Phillips, Heather R, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1164448924 1825 NE 164th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 945-7113 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-SA 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Plana, Melissa M, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1790066900 306 W 41st St Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-1500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU-F 9:00AM-4:30PM

3233 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-0660 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM

440 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (786) 590-4225 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Pomella, Keri, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1316978364 1001 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33010 (786) 953-5480 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

1833 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 932-5601 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

## Price, Noel B, OD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1871788141 1770 W 32nd Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-4477 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Prickett, Scott R, OD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1235122169 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc Reaves, Sheryl L, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1023301280 5361 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 637-6400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: SU 12:00PM-4:00PM M-SA 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

7535 N Kendall Dr Ste 3140 Miami, FL 33156 (786) 558-4915 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: SU 10:00AM-7:00PM M-F 10:00AM-9:00PM SA 10:00AM-7:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

8888 SW 136th St Ste 140 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 250-3024 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: SU-TH 10:00AM-7:00PM F-SA 10:00AM-8:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Reese, Amy, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1952563074 7535 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 821-3832 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Rodriguez, Isis, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1790872604 3727 SW 8th St Ste 103 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 446-8220 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Rodriguez, Jessica E, OD<sup>4,8</sup>, F

NPI #1356777338 2140 W 68th St Ste 405 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-1600 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates

Rose, Terri P, OD, F NPI #1669494183 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 482-4842 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Optometry Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Rozada, Laura, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1568934438 15105 NW 77th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 455-2737 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc 2100 W 76th St Ste 5 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 364-3737 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

8060 NW 155th St Ste 201 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 364-3737 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 8:30AM-4:30PM TU 10:00AM-7:00PM W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 10:00AM-7:00PM F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Sanchez, Alberto, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1821456450 15601 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (786) 250-3217 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 10:00AM-7:00PM TU 4:00PM-10:00PM W-SA 10:00AM-7:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

4155 SW 130th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 364-3737 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Sanford, Amanda M, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1801102280 1770 W 32nd Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-4477 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Schatz, Scott, OD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1154495141 19662 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 974-5449 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Schlesman, Samantha, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1083392815 1750 NE 167th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Schwartz, Elizabeth, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1679659049 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Sese, Consuelo N, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1245306604 14750 NW 77th Ct Ste 110 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 456-7313 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-4:00PM W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Shah, Ria, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1982384012 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste N302 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Sharfuddin, Maheen T, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1740991090 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Icare Health

Solutions Llc

NPI #1487669057 2000 NE 164th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 940-0037 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish Hours: M 10:00AM-5:00PM TU-W 10:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 10:00AM-5:00PM SA 10:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions Llc Sotomayor, Priscilla, OD, F NPI #1306127436 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Shechtman, Leon M, OD<sup>8</sup>, M

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Optometry Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Stern, Jodi L, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1629059381 11000 SW 211th St Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 535-1538 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

11701 Mills Dr Miami, FL 33183 (305) 270-2755 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc 16853 NE 2nd Ave Ste 201 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 654-8810 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

366 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 888-9910 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

7352 NW 34th St Miami, FL 33122 (305) 418-2025 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

#### Tepler, Gerald, OD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1922026160 11000 SW 211th St Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 254-1519 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

11701 Mills Dr Miami, FL 33183 (305) 270-2755 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

11865 SW 26th St Ste A Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions Llc

1250 NW 7th St Ste 209 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 325-1658 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions Llc

16853 NE 2nd Ave Ste 201 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 654-8810 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions Llc

306 W 41st St Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-1538 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions Llc

Tescher, Marc, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1144369562 1825 NE 164th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 945-7113 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions Llc

Thayil, Benjamin, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1891130258 20354 NW 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33169 (305) 652-5277 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions Llc

Thomas, Charmaine, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1871631135 14784 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33196 (305) 383-3399 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-5:00PM F 10:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions Llc

Townsend, Natalie A, OD, F NPI #1053543728 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 326-6000 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Tran, Christopher V, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1730736588

Florida - Miami-Dade

1297 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 662-2990 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions Llc

13852 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-6885 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions Llc

Vazquez, Balmary, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1124270905 11605 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 982-8927 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions Llc

1770 W 32nd Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-4477 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions Llc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Vidal, Lisbet, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1235563040 10676 NW 19th St Doral, FL 33172 (786) 465-4836 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-2:30PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

12750 NW 17th St Unit 201 Miami, FL 33182 (786) 465-4836 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-2:30PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

7330 NW 36th St Ste 102B Miami, FL 33166 (305) 465-7509 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Weissfield, Ashly K, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1184658536

18809 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-7636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc Wigdor, Steven E, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1215929989 17941 Biscayne Blvd Aventura, FL 33160 (305) 931-0225 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions Llc

Xuna, Jason M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1861655409 1881 79th Street Cswy Apt 2006 North Bay Village, FL 33141 (305) 717-8181 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc 6741 SW 24th St Ste 54

Miami, FL 33155 (305) 717-8181 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Yagudaev, Marina, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1447209887 17100 Collins Ave Ste 112 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (305) 917-1037 Provider Language(s): English, Russian Hours: M-TU 10:00AM-5:00PM W 10:00AM-7:00PM TH 10:00AM-5:00PM F-SA 9:00AM-2:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SUNNYISLESEY ES.COM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions Llc

Young, Guy M, OD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245379221 12700 SW 128th St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 248-5004 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-2:00PM

18853 SW 117th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (305) 248-5004 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-2:00PM

8300 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (786) 683-9441 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

8650 Coral Way Miami, FL 33155 (305) 248-5004 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-2:00PM

944 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 917-1037 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

Young, Johanna L, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1568517654 12700 SW 128th St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 248-5004 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-2:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

18853 SW 117th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (305) 248-5004 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Icare Health Solutions LIc

8650 Coral Way Miami, FL 33155 (305) 248-5004 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-2:00PM

Zambrano, Aura M, OD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1033466925 1097 S Le Jeune Rd Miami, FL 33134 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates

2140 W 68th St Ste 405 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-1600 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates

8000 SW 117th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-2022 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Zambrano, William JR, OD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1841614872 15600 NW 67th Ave Ste 210 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 825-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Lakes Eye Care Center

Zubizarreta, Noemi, DO<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1780699637 1097 S Le Jeune Rd Miami, FL 33134 (305) 755-4697 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates

# Osteopathic Manipulative Medicine

Fichera Macaluso, Jennifer L, DO<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1114016052 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar

# Florida - Miami-Dade

King, Annia R, DO<sup>4,8,21</sup>, F NPI #1336438399 5801 NW 151st St Ste 307 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 960-7978 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MYFAMILYPHYSI CIANSMIAMI.COM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital Miramar, Memorial Hospital West

Perez, Stephen H, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1689101933 5190 NW 167th St Ste 109 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Medical Group: Cano Health

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Rodriguez, Ivan D, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1649292012 10550 NW 77th Ct Ste 305 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 826-3072 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Context Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Larkin Community Hospital, Westchester General Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### **Specialists**

#### Otolaryngology (ENT)

Acosta-Calderon, Aura M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1306409750

1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste L Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Alonso, Jose E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1386095206 11760 SW 40th St Ste 743 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 225-5774 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

9275 SW 152nd Ste Ste 212 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 255-5995 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Angeli, Simon I, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1942228325 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Good Samaritan Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, St Marys Medical Center

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4735 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: St Marys Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Good Samaritan Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Anis, Mursalin M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1700013711 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): Bengali, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4735 *Provider Language(s): Bengali, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Arango, Pablo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1639127798 8950 SW 74th Ct Ste 1205 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 663-1552 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

#### Arnold, David J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1710905187 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6704 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Arrieta, Agustin J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1528052388 15955 SW 96th St Ste 303 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 380-6773 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

6705 S Red Rd Ste 508 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 667-4515 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

# Florida - Miami-Dade

6705 S Red Rd Ste 706 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-0203 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

. *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address:

HTTP://WWW.SFENTA.COM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 504E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-6200 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai

Medical Center Of Florida

9915 NW 41st St Ste 220 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 477-1133 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-5:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Brown, William J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1790784627 13101 S Dixie Hwy Ste 310 Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 666-2722 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SFENTA.ORG Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 6705 S Red Rd Ste 508 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 667-4515 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 504E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-6200 Provider Language(s): English,

Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 9915 NW 41st St Ste 220 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 477-1133 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Casellas, Nicolas, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1417451089 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th AveEnt 7 North Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Casiano, Roy R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1659397321 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-3627 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste N Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Chiossone Kerdel, Juan A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1457818965 1400 NW 12th AveEnt 7 North Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

French, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Chouake, Robert J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1528556263 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): Abkhazian, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th AveEnt 7 North Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): Abkhazian, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): Abkhazian, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4735 *Provider Language(s): Abkhazian, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): Abkhazian, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Chu, Alan Hao, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1679725048 9275 SW 152nd Ste Ste 212 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 255-5995 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Civantos, Francisco J, MD <sup>3,8</sup> , M NPI #1174549224 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami	D'Aguillo, Christine, MD <sup>8</sup> , F NPI #1366861726 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics	Drucker, Carl, MD <sup>3,8</sup> , M NPI #1861492589 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 102 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 935-6000 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West
Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4735	Dinh, Christine T, MD <sup>3,8</sup> , F NPI #1194997106 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 <i>Provider Language(s): English,</i> <i>Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics	
Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of		Ear Nose & Throat Group <sup>8</sup> NPI #1033883574 2400 SW 69th Ave Ste 140 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 265-4441 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Ein, Liliana J, MD <sup>8</sup> , F NPI #1053706093 1120 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1283 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics
Miami Hospitals & Clinics <b>Cohen, Jonathan J, MD, M</b> NPI #1396733424 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 <i>Provider Language(s): English</i> Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of		

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Eshraghi, Adrien A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740213958 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, French* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Font, Jean P, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1316135320 8501 SW 124th Ave Ste 312 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 485-7881 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ENTAAF.COM

#### Foster, Paul K, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1730189366 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 102 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 531-7637 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 8:30AM-5:00PM W-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Franzmann, Elizabeth J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1609894872 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Gadkaree, Shekhar K, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245570910 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th AveEnt 7 North Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology

# Florida - Miami-Dade

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4735 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology

Garcia, Rafael I, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1740221761 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 608 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-4016 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SFENTA.COM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Goldberg, Scott H, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1639179278 1190 NW 95th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 691-2550 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 102 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 682-8831 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

Grobman, Ariel B, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1528301330 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-5971 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

# Grobman, Lawrence R, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1245230994 13101 S Dixie Hwy Ste 310 Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 667-4515 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-5971 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

4302 Alton Rd Ste 115 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 531-7637 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 504E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-6200 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

Groisman, Horacio P, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1598765240 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 410 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 932-6375 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 305 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-4903 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Harb, Jennifer L, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1891144911 13101 S Dixie Hwy Ste 310 Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 666-2722 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

6705 S Red Rd Ste 704-706 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-0203 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 504E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-6200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

9915 NW 41st St Ste 220 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 477-1133 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

#### Henriquez, Oswaldo J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1104229145 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English*,

Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Herman, Bjorn S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1962654806 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 Provider Language(s): English, German

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Hoffer, Michael E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1821069626 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Jaguan, Abraham, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1487654950 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-5971 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

Jean Font MD<sup>8</sup> NPI #1275881229 8501 SW 124th Ave Ste 312 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 485-7881 Provider Language(s): English

Kaye, Erin R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1730541400 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Audiologists Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4735 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Audiologists Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Kleidermacher, Paul M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1184624561 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 410 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 932-6375 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 305 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-4903 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://SFENTA.ORG Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Konuthula, Neeraja, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1407387368 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th AveEnt 7 North Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4735 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Kravecas, Morris, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1942200340 11760 Bird Rd Ste 743 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 225-5774 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 11760 SW 40th St Ste 743 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 225-5774 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Kronberg, Frank, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1366443384 13101 S Dixie Hwy Ste 310 Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 666-2722

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SFENTA.COM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

15955 SW 96th St Ste 303 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 380-6773 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates 15955 SW 96th St Ste 303E Miami, FL 33196 (305) 380-6773 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

6705 S Red Rd Ste 508 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 667-4515 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

6705 S Red Rd Ste 706 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-0203 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 504E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-6200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

9915 NW 41st St Ste 220 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 477-1133 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Leibowitz, Jason M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1124184072 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Levine, Corinna G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1972768133 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave

# Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th AveAcc East Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4735 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Liu, Xue Zhong, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1740447309 1120 NW 14th St Fl 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1295 NW 14th St Ste J Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6704 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Marban, Alex J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1730377581 290 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 557-0642 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: TU-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Alex Jorge Marban Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Martinez, Felipe J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1922008226 1350 SW 57th Ave Ste 210 West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 441-0744 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

8726 NW 26th St Ste 3 Doral, FL 33172 (786) 228-3164 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital McLaughlin, Eamon J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1538420815 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-5971 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

Mitrani, Moises, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1730189135 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 102 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 935-6000 Provider Language(s): English, Russian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Holy Cross Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 315 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 558-1417 *Provider Language(s): English, Russian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Broward Health Medical Center, Holy Cross Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Murray, Kim P, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1932351202 7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 407 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 558-3741 Provider Language(s): English

Nicolli, Elizabeth A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1487972303 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4735 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Parekh, Anish Y, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1831394709 15955 SW 96th St Ste 303 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 380-6773 *Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

6705 S Red Rd Ste 508 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 667-4515 *Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-0203 Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 6705 S Red Rd Ste 706 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-0203 Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 8490 N Kendall Dr # 504E Miami, FL 33156 (305) 595-6200 Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 504E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-6200 Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati Staff Language(s): Spanish

6705 S Red Rd Ste 704

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

# Florida - Miami-Dade

925 NE 30th Ter Ste 214 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 245-5881 Provider Language(s): English,

# Gujarati

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Pernas, Francisco G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1932309754 13101 S Dixie Hwy Ste 310 Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 666-2722 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SFENTA.ORG Medical Group: South Florida

Ent Associates 15955 SW 96th St Ste 303

Miami, FL 33196 (305) 380-6773 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates 6705 S Red Rd Ste 508 South Miami, FL 33143

(305) 667-4515 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

6705 S Red Rd Ste 704 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-0203 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 6705 S Red Rd Ste 706 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-0203 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 504E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-6200 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates 925 NE 30th Ter Ste 214 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 245-5881 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates 9915 NW 41st St Ste 220 Doral, FL 33178

(305) 477-1133 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Rivera, Andrew M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1346535341 13101 S Dixie Hwy Ste 310 Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 666-2722 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SFENTA.ORG Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates 15955 SW 96th St Ste 303 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 380-6773 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 102 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 537-7637 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

925 NE 30th Ter Ste 214 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 245-5881 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates 9915 NW 41st St Ste 220 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 477-1133 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates **Rosow, David E, MD**<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1467619973 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Ruiz, Jose W III, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1780626663 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4735 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Sargi, Zoukaa B, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1386854032 1400 NW 12th Ave # Ent-7 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Schell, Andrew P, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1871723742 13101 S Dixie Hwy Ste 310 Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 666-2722 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SFENTA.ORG Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 15955 SW 96th St Ste 303 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 380-6773 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

6705 S Red Rd Ste 706 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-0203 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 504E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-6200 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

925 NE 30th Ter Ste 214 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 245-5881 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

9915 NW 41st St Ste 220 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 477-1133 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Shariat-Madar, Bahbak, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1922453497 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 102 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 531-7637 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4302 Alton Rd Ste 115 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 531-7637 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

9915 NW 41st St Ste 220 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 477-1133 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Singh, Devinder, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1568646321 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 200Bldg Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Suurna, Maria V, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1609095918 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Speech Language Therap Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th AveEnt 7 North Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Speech Language Therap Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-3627 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Speech Language Therap Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Sweeny, Larissa, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1669739785 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Telischi, Fred F, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1710903588 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Hospital Miramar

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4735 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Hospital Miramar

# Thaller, Seth R, MD, M

NPI #1750347571 1321 NW 14th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 402 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500

Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 174th St Ste 402 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1601 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4500 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Torres, Julio D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1164423885 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 608 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-4016 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SFENTA.COM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Vega-Cordova, Edisson Xavier, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1750574190 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 608 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-4016 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Vivero, Richard J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1669620589 4302 Alton Rd Ste 115 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 531-7637 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

6705 S Red Rd Ste 508 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 667-4515 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

6705 S Red Rd Ste 704-706 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-0203 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SFENTA.ORG Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates 6705 S Red Rd Ste 706 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-0203 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 504E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-6200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

Weed, Donald T, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1972537348 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4735 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Young, Jadrien A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1336343821 21550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 202A Miami, FL 33180 (305) 707-0368 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

Zaki, Michael, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1992199814 1330 Coral Way Ste 403 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 325-0090 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

1801 NE 123rd St Ste 315 North Miami, FL 33181 (786) 507-4151 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 410 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 332-6375

Provider Language(s): Arabic,

English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 305

Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-4903 *Provider Language(s): Arabic,* 

# English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

# Zaveri, Vijaykumar D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1952302804 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-5971

Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SFENTA.COM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Kindred Hosp

# So FI Coral Gables

# Otology (ENT)

Angeli, Simon I, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1942228325 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Good Samaritan Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, St Marys Medical Center

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4735 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: St Marys Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Good Samaritan Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Dinh, Christine T, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1194997106 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

#### 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English,*

Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Eshraghi, Adrien A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740213958 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English*,

# French

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Telischi, Fred F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1710903588 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Hospital Miramar

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### **Specialists**

#### **Pain Management**

Alegret, Ramon E, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1336462423 7171 Coral Way Ste 311 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 221-0200 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIPAINCENT ER.COM Medical Group: Miami Pain Center Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital

Bonner, William J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1487919759 4960 SW 72nd Ave Ste 408 Miami, FL 33155 (786) 517-4577 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9195 SW 72nd St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 517-4577 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ortho Florida

Broyer, Zach, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1093769614 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 205 Aventura, FL 33180 (954) 458-1199 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Celestino Neninger MD<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1780041905 1800 W 68th St Ste 114 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 698-9077 Provider Language(s): English

475 Biltmore Way Ste 307 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (786) 631-3570 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Chao, Raul V, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1043276488 14505 Commerce Way Ste 400 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 456-5508 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Miami Pain Center

6285 Sunset Dr South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-2925 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SOUTHMIAMIPAI NCENTER.COM Medical Group: South Miami Pain Center

De La Hoz, Carlos A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1386816965 2510 NW 97th Ave Ste 110 Doral, FL 33172 (786) 264-2999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.NEOMEDICINEI NSTITUTE.COM Medical Group: The Neomedicine Institute

Escobar, Luis A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1831185602 2925 Aventura Blvd Ste 102 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-8177 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PAINCONSULTS. COM Medical Group: Lescobar

Hospital Affiliations: Steward Florida Medical Center, Kindred Hosp So FI Ft Lauderdale, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Florida Pain Treatment Center<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1205023264 11780 SW 89th St Ste 300 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 260-9803 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM

6175 NW 153rd St Ste 312 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 762-3264 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible.<sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.<sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider.<sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Gober, Joslyn, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1083024293 1611 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-9420 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

3100 SW 62nd Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 278-5921 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Gonzalez-Perez, Ruben, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1710972328 11780 SW 89th St Ste 300 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 260-9803 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Florida Pain Treatment Ctr Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

6175 NW 153rd St Ste 312 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 762-3264 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Florida Pain Treatment Ctr Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital Hassun, Armando L JR, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1437156759 555 Biltmore Way Ste 201 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-1001 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 10:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Dr Armando L Hassun Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Irwin, Robert W, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1689648990 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

John A Serpa MD<sup>8</sup> NPI #1508147885 1800 W 68th St Ste 114 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 698-9077 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7330 SW 62nd Pl Ste 320 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 698-9077 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 320A South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 698-9077 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Joseph E Mouhanna MD<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1962697029 7575 SW 62nd Ave Ste B South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 445-7246 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Hebrew, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Marin, Daniel R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1396920161 4960 SW 72nd Ave Ste 408 Miami, FL 33155 (786) 517-4577 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

9195 SW 72nd St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 517-4577 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://PROFORMMD.COM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Monteith, Teshamae S, MD, F NPI #1972790186 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Web Address:

Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Steward

Coral Gables Hospital, Hca

Murciano, Enrique, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Florida Kendall Hospital

NPI #1750347605

Mouhanna, Joseph E, MD <sup>1,3,8</sup> , M NPI #1295711000 7575 SW 62nd Ave Ste B	925 NE 30th Ter Ste 206 Homestead, FL 33033 (786) 268-4044	<b>Serp</b> a NPI # 1800
South Miami, FL 33143	Provider Language(s): English	Hiale
(305) 445-7246	Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM	(305)
Provider Language(s): Arabic,	Medical Group: Julian F Naranjo	Provi
English, French, Hebrew,	Md	Span
Spanish	Hospital Affiliations: Larkin	Staff
, Staff Language(s): Spanish	Community Hospital, Hca	Hour

Florida Aventura Hospital Neninger, Celestino, MD<sup>8</sup>, M HTTP://WWW.MIAMIPAIN.COM NPI #1306887179 1800 W 68th St Ste 114 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 698-9077 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Celestino Neninger Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

> 475 Biltmore Way Ste 307 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (786) 631-3570 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Celestino Neninger Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

a, John, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M #1407836232 ) W 68th St Ste 114 ah, FL 33014 ) 698-7975 der Language(s): English, ish Language(s): Spanish s: M 12:00PM-5:00PM TU-TH 10:00AM-5:00PM F 12:00PM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.TODAYIHAVENO PAIN.COM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Coral Gables Hospital 7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 320A South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 698-9077 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus

South Miami Pain Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1851358691 14505 Commerce Way Ste 400 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 456-5508 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Telleria, Miguel A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1467614636 7791 NW 146th St Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (786) 801-1331 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Wellness

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible.<sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.<sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider.<sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

For more information about behavioral/mental health benefits, see "Accessing your behavioral/mental health benefits" in the Introduction section of this directory.

6285 Sunset Dr South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-2925 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SOUTHMIAMIPAI NCENTER.COM Naranjo, Julian F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1093700015 7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 535 South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 268-4044 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Julian F Naranjo Md

Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

8501 SW 124th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33183 (786) 483-8481 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Miami Wellness

Wachsman, Seth, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1093764243 7975 NW 154th St Ste 460 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (954) 473-6344 *Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PMPSF.COM Medical Group: Orthopaedic Ctr/south Florida Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital

# Yatham, Padmaja R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1699700187 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 214 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 780-1800 *Provider Language(s): English, Telugu* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.APOLLOPAINCA RE.COM Medical Group: Apollo Pain Care Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

#### Pediatric Allergy and Immunology

Eisermann Rogers, Kathryn, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1306865472 6705 S Red Rd Ste 318 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 665-1623 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): German, Other, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital West

Kleiner, Gary I, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1386672426 1475 NW 12th Ave # C130 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8441 Provider Language(s): English, German

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Memorial Hospital Miramar, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Hospital West, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

#### 1580 NW 10th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-7210 *Provider Language(s): English, German*

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Hospital West, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Memorial Hospital Miramar, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

Landman, Jaime, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1346204690 14411 S Dixie Hwy Ste 223 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 255-4868 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 408 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-3252 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W 9:00AM-7:00PM TH 9:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:30PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLORIDA-ALLERGY.COM Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

# Pediatric Cardio-Thoracic Surgery

Sasevich-Lorenzana, Michael J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1629271200 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 856-0115 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery

# Pediatric Infectious Disease Medicine

Kleiner, Gary I, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1386672426 1475 NW 12th Ave # C130 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8441 *Provider Language(s): English, German* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Memorial Hospital Miramar, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Hospital West, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

1580 NW 10th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-7210 *Provider Language(s): English, German* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Hospital West, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Memorial Hospital Miramar, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

#### **Pediatric Nephrology**

Pensirikul, Alyssa D, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1912133539 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1601 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurology

1611 NW 12th Ave # 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

9380 SW 150th St Ste 290B Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# Pediatric Neurology

Milesi-Halle, Alessandra, MD, F NPI #1639303274 1601 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, French, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

9380 SW 150th St Ste 290B Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, French, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Wang, Shelly F, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1750861472 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1611 NW 12th Ave Ste C150 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-3627 Provider Language(s): Chinese, English, Mandarin Staff Language(s): Mandarin Interpreter Language(s): Mandarin Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Pediatric Neurosurgery

Peterson, Eric C, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1801900436 1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

#### **Pediatric Nurse Practitioner**

Suarez, Carolina, NP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1669796298 551 W 51st Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 817-6560 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

551 W 51st PI FI 2 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 817-6560 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Medical Group: Citrus Health Network

705 E 26th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 424-3120 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Citrus Health Network

#### Pediatric Orthopaedic Surgery

Stricker, Stephen J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1528022043 1611 NW 12th Ave # 3Rehab Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5881 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw221 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5881 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

#### Pediatric Otolaryngology (ENT)

Arrieta, Agustin J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1528052388 15955 SW 96th St Ste 303 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 380-6773 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 15955 SW 96th St Ste 303E

Miami, FL 33196 (305) 380-6773 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

6705 S Red Rd Ste 508 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 667-4515 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 6705 S Red Rd Ste 706 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-0203 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SFENTA.COM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 504E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-6200

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 9915 NW 41st St Ste 220 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 477-1133 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-5:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Brown, William J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1790784627 13101 S Dixie Hwy Ste 310 Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 666-2722 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SFENTA.ORG Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

15955 SW 96th St Ste 303E Miami, FL 33196 (305) 380-6773 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

6705 S Red Rd Ste 508 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 667-4515 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 504E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-6200 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 9915 NW 41st St Ste 220 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 477-1133 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Drucker, Carl, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1861492589 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 102 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 935-6000 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center. Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

Foster, Paul K, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1730189366 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 102 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 531-7637 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 8:30AM-5:00PM W-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Fuenmayor, Joaquin J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1811983679 11880 Bird Rd Ste 402 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 226-0080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-4:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Grobman, Lawrence R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1245230994 13101 S Dixie Hwy Ste 310 Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 667-4515 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

3661 S Miami Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-5971 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

4302 Alton Rd Ste 115 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 531-7637 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 504E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-6200 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

Jaguan, Abraham, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1487654950 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-5971 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West, Joe Dimaggio Childrens Hospital

Kleidermacher, Paul M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1184624561

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 410 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 932-6375 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 305 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-4903 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://SFENTA.ORG Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Kronberg, Frank, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1366443384 13101 S Dixie Hwy Ste 310 Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 666-2722 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SFENTA.COM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

6705 S Red Rd Ste 508 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 667-4515 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

9915 NW 41st St Ste 220 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 477-1133 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Martinez, Felipe J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1922008226 1350 SW 57th Ave Ste 210 West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 441-0744 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

8726 NW 26th St Ste 3 Doral, FL 33172 (786) 228-3164 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida

Mercy Hospital **Pernas, Francisco G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M** NPI #1932309754 13101 S Dixie Hwy Ste 310 Pinecrest, FL 33156

(305) 666-2722 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SFENTA.ORG

Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

15955 SW 96th St Ste 303 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 380-6773 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

6705 S Red Rd Ste 508 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 667-4515 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

6705 S Red Rd Ste 704 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-0203 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

6705 S Red Rd Ste 706 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 666-0203 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 504E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-6200 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates 925 NE 30th Ter Ste 214 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 245-5881 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates

9915 NW 41st St Ste 220 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 477-1133 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

#### **Pediatric Plastic Surgery**

Thaller, Seth R, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1750347571 1321 NW 14th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1321 NW 14th St Ste 402 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 174th St Ste 402 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 243-7500 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1601 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4500 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

696

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Pediatric Pulmonary Medicine

Ramirez, Nina C, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1548258510 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste C-340 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0109 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-7:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ALLERGYWEB.C OM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida

# Pediatric Rehabilitation Medicine

Gober, Joslyn, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1083024293 1611 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-9420 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

3100 SW 62nd Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 278-5921 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Stricker, Stephen J, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1528022043 1611 NW 12th Ave # 3Rehab Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5881 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital 1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw221 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5881 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

#### **Pediatric Rheumatology**

Bromberg, Reuven, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1487856571 715 SW 73rd Ave Miami, FL 33144 (305) 250-9998 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Rheumatology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Pediatric Sports Medicine

Best, Thomas M, MD, M NPI #1669439782 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### **Pediatric Surgery**

Selvaggi, Gennaro, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1255353165 1801 NW 9th Ave FI 5Th Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5046 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Broward Health Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 300 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5160 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Thaller, Seth R, MD, M NPI #1750347571 1321 NW 14th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 402 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 174th St Ste 402

Miami, FL 33169 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1601 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4500 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### **Pediatrics**

Benedetto, Pasquale W, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1528095775 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Cargioli, Reese, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1912438292 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1960 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6042 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-7456 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 5A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-7456 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 5C Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-7456 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146

Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0695 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Jones, Patricia D, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1811198567 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Hepatology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Kleiner, Gary I, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1386672426 1475 NW 12th Ave # C130 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8441 Provider Language(s): English, German

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Memorial Hospital Miramar, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Hospital West, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital 1580 NW 10th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-7210 Provider Language(s): English, German

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Hospital West, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Memorial Hospital Miramar, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

# Lairet, Stephania, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1295222750 7411 Miami Lakes Dr Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 823-1369 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM

#### Maha Medical Group<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1861740946 99 NW 183rd St Ste 133A Miami, FL 33169 (305) 651-9979 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Mirmelli, Philip C, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1982667705 400 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 504 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 538-8339 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew Interpreter Language(s): Medical Term Interpreter Hours: M 9:00AM-6:00PM TU 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 7:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLORIDA-ALLERGY.COM Medical Group: Allergy/asthma Assc Of S Fla Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Ramirez, Nina C, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F

NPI #1548258510 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste C-340 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0109 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-7:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ALLERGYWEB.C OM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Shookoff, Charlene, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, F NPI #1669435483 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste C-340 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0109 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 9:00AM-6:00PM TU 8:00AM-6:30PM W 7:30AM-7:00PM TH 8:00AM-6:30PM F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ALLERGYWEB.C OM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

#### Singal, Rakesh, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1245295351 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6608 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3039 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6608 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Sirven, Viviana, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1538122247 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 402 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 442-4116 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Sirven & Assoc Allergy & Asthma Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Young, Mark P, MD<sup>3,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1073500856 475 Biltmore Way Ste 209 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-9177 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: West Boca Medical Center, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Westside Hospital

7800 SW 87th Ave Ste C-340 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0109 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Asthma & Allergy Asc/florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, West Boca Medical Center, Hca Florida Westside Hospital

#### Phlebology

Garcia, Raudel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1629362520 1190 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-7500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Physical Medicine and Rehabilitation

Alessia, Christopher, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1013448042 1120 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-9420 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Alvarez Gonzalez, Gemayaret, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1144513227 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6262 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-9420 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine

And Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 20601 Old Cutler Rd Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 259-6418 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Bonner, William J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1487919759 4960 SW 72nd Ave Ste 408 Miami, FL 33155 (786) 517-4577 Provider Language(s): English

9195 SW 72nd St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 517-4577 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ortho Florida

Caceres, Juan, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1609993195 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 100 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Dalal, Kevin L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1013103886 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6262 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-9420 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Gober, Joslyn, DO<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1083024293 1611 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-9420 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

3100 SW 62nd Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 278-5921 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Irwin, Robert W, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1689648990 1120 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-9420 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Issac, Sony M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1033643911 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4569 *Provider Language(s): English, Malayalam, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-9420 *Provider Language(s): English, Malayalam, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Jose Luis Vargas MD<sup>8</sup> NPI #1174712335 20601 Old Cutler Rd Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (912) 427-1250 Provider Language(s): English

2525 SW 75th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (305) 262-6800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Kushner, David S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1265464937 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4569 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 20601 Old Cutler Rd Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 259-6418 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Martinez-Arizala, Alberto A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1770576068 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# Mike R De Cardenas MD<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1821237587 201 Curtiss Pkwy Miami Springs, FL 33166 (305) 260-1852 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2525 SW 75th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (305) 260-1852 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9820 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 260-1852 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Molinares Mejia, Diana M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1063831246 1120 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-9420 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6605 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 900 NW 17th St

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Pontee, Nicole L, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1619361789 1120 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-9420 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Prince, Tricia, DO<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1982096343 1120 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-9420 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Shapiro, Lauren T, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1619169554 1120 NW 14th St Ste 101Fl 9 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4569 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-9420 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Stricker, Stephen J, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1528022043 1611 NW 12th Ave # 3Rehab Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5881 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital 1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw221 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5881 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

Suarez, Edward, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1285697524 11120 N Kendall Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-8811 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:30AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Edward Suarez, Md, Pa

Tiu, Timothy K, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1659651446 1120 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-9420 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Valbuena Valecillos, Adriana D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1669702254 1120 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 Provider Language(s): English,

Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4569 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-9420 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Physical Medicine And

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Vargas, Jose, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1295874840 2525 SW 75th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (305) 260-1825 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Jose Luis Vargas Md

760 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 720-5253 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Vives Alvarado, Jose R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1902261118 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-9420 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# **Physician Assistant**

Antequera, Carol M, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1063710549 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Baloga, Jaclyn, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1861642159 1295 NW 14th St Ste 1700 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Barcelo, Yanette, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1407252885 1036 NW 1st Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 227-9233 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WILTZDERMATOLOGY. COM Medical Group: Health Network One 11760 Bird Rd Ste 451 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 227-9233 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH 8:00AM-7:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Health Network One

Bassan, Rachel F, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1467893164 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Blair-Pottinger, Sharon C, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1518030121 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 253-5100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

Canero, Antonio, PA<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1902575632 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd FI 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0999 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 465

Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0999 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Castaneda, Carlos D, PA<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1013293778 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Medical Consultants

**Crevecoeur, Irlande, PA<sup>1,8</sup>, F** NPI #1699859389 1240 NW 119th St Miami, FL 33167 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

Cuervo, Jeanine M, BS<sup>8</sup>, F 11379 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health Delgado Morales, Giselle, PA<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1104469972 1 Glen Royal Pkwy Miami, FL 33125 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 111 Hialeah, FL 33016 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Delgado, Emily A, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1245702505 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Dormoy, Alexandra, PA<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1114203536 6141 Sunset Dr Ste 102A South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 665-6926 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians 7374 SW 93rd Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 661-2002 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU-TH 10:00AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Dorval, Michel E, PA<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1891784179 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

Fernandez-Sastre, Alexandra, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1336510742 10300 SW 72nd St Ste 150 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 279-6012 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Health Network One 15495 Eagle Nest Ln Ste 270

15495 Eagle Nest Ln Ste 270 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 557-6719 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Health Network One

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Fontao Calana, Elizabeth C, 1400 NW 12th Ave PA<sup>8</sup>, F Miami, FL 33136 NPI #1467584987 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Franco, Melissa, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1801161559 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-8644 Provider Language(s): English,

Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

(305) 989-1800 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Ward Attending Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8644 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Ward Attending Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Gasparetto, Cristiane, PA<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1356711600 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English

Gonzalez, Orlando H, PA<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1619282126 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hernandez, Karen T, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1427284413 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 1179 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Medical Oncology

1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 В Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

King, Jeanelle, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1316966997 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 689-6500 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible.<sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.<sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider.<sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Lopez, Ariel, NP<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1215690573 100 NE 38th St Ste 3 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-1599 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2691 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-1675 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center

3601 Federal Hwy Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center

5040 NW 7th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 438-2348 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

708 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (786) 433-8815 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Borinquen Health Care Center

Lynn, Kenia, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1396790846 1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Marshall, Katherine V, PA<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1760721617 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Martinez, Aida R, PA<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1508264078 2501 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 642-9992 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Mascenik, Joseph M, PA<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1982870606 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital West

Miguel, Jose A, PA<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1457579096 7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 270-3075 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Navarro, Lourdes I, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1285641712 710 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 7:00AM-6:00PM TU 7:00AM-5:00PM W 7:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MBCHC.ORG Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr

Nicolau-Raducu, Stephanie, PA<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1275009482 7800 SW 57th Ave Ste 110 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 740-6181 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Health Network One

Penas, Jose G, PA<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1013054535 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Rabinowitz, Jordana M, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1346831757 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 408 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Beach Community Health Ctr Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Rendon, Gustavo A, PA<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1134442965 1200 SW 1st St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 324-2000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Rodriguez, Dunia, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1083923080 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

Rodriguez, Jesus, PA<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1396179255 10095 N Kendall Dr Ste 102 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-5455 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM 10095 SW 88th St Ste 102 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-5455 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Rodriguez, Leonardo, PA<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1699218024 1321 NW 14th St Ste 202 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 324-0220 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-5:00PM F 8:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians

Rodriguez, Lilybet, ANA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1578968699 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Roque, Norma B, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1922486638 10980 SW 184th St Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 266-2929 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Las Madrinas Medical Centers Saint Fleur, Samson, PA<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1144771080 12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 100 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Salamanca, Nathalie, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1033680368 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Santoro, Giuliana, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1619450681 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Shikh, Simrankaur, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1871068411 1450 NW 10th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-3636 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Endocrinology Dri

Smith, Sarah M, PA<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1689273161 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Cano Health

Sorensen, Maria S, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1699145177 10095 N Kendall Dr Ste 102 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-5455 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PHPMDS.COM

10095 SW 88th St Ste 102 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-5455 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians Soto, Sylvia A, PA<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1811150543 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Cano Health

Tacoronte, Noe E, PA<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1265474928 3661 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 468-4185 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 913-0666 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Tomassetti, Gianna M, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1326695347 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Tundidor, Nicole, PA<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1871986133 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Ugarte, Carolina M, PA<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1407046253 151 NW 11th St Ste E102 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Valladares, Simon E, PA<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1467854208 1611 NW 12th Ave # Acce Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Vargas, Marco, PA<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1144322173 1390 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 501-2804 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Interamerican Medical Center Group

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Wheatman, Jana M, PA<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1295810331 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste G Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3485 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Wiltz, Carlos, PA<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1205187747 1036 NW 1st Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 227-9233 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Health Network One

11760 SW 40th St Ste 451 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 227-9233 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Health Network One

Yangco-Gibson, Ma. Victoria M, PA<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1275672842 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156

Provider Language(s): English

(305) 685-5688

# Podiatry

Abrebaya, Alberto, DP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1417919242 600 NW 35th Ave Ste 100B Miami, FL 33125 (305) 266-9100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Adler, Charlton L, DP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1275638694 1380 NE Miami Gardens Dr Ste 235 North Miami Beach, FL 33179 (305) 935-3999 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Kindred Hosp South Florida Hollywood, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Akhavan, Adrian, DP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1235372061 7000 W 12th Ave Ste 1 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 558-0444 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Foot And Ankle Network Inc Apolo, Mariaines, DP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1831137306 8339 NW 12th St Doral, FL 33126 (305) 459-1970 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PODIATRYMIAMI .NET Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Select Specialty Hospital - Miami

Baesso, Karina D, DPM<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1780981035 15100 NW 67th Ave Ste 100 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 671-3494 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Curson, Gary L, DP<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1356429617 9528 Harding Ave Surfside, FL 33154 (305) 865-2281 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Davis, Imaze M, DP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1629249925 1190 NW 95th St Ste 401 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 835-8000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MARIANFOOTC ARE.COM Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Delage, Miguel A, DP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1053320135 8900 Coral Way Ste 206 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 693-5817 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: W-F 10:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital

Ducellari, Brunilda, DPM<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1225389620 1401 SW 107th Ave Ste 301E Miami, FL 33174 (305) 480-2045 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Foot and Ankle Network<sup>8</sup> NPI #1922308980 7000 W 12th Ave Ste 1 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 558-0444 *Provider Language(s): English*  9035 Sunset Dr Ste 200B Miami, FL 33173 (305) 564-3810 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Franco, Sandra L, DPM<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1528348729 3470 NW 82nd Ave Ste 110 Doral, FL 33122 (954) 436-7400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FRANCOANDCO MPANY.COM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital

Garcia, Hector, DP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1457331720 11452 Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33157 (305) 969-3230 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Foot And Ankle Network Inc Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

2042 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-3747 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Foot And Ankle Network Inc Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Garcia, Hector, DPM<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1457331720 2008 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-3747 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Foot And Ankle Network Inc Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Gonzalez, Nelson L, DP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1669652566 5331 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 642-4777 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin

South Community

Community Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Gonzalez, Riquel, DPM<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1457693566 4999 W 8th Ave Ste 22 Hialeah, FL 33012 (786) 536-4542 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth

Services.

714

Keller, Gary, DP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1851371587 777 E 25th St Ste 112 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-3444 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

#### Keller, Gary, DPM<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1851371587 777 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-3444 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

777 E 25th St Ste 302 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-3444 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital Lampert, Elliott S, DP<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1801883103 1437 SW 1st St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 642-0488 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLORIDAFOOTA NDANKLE.COM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Losito, James M, DP<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1124015128 3659 S Miami Ave Ste 3008 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 859-7777 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU-W 7:30AM-5:00PM TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 7:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.BARRY.EDU Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Nguyen, Phu H, DPM<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1801823778 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 603 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-6600 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital Oakley, Ryan M, DPM<sup>1,3,8</sup>, M NPI #1447731591 10775 SW 56th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 930-7934 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

3625 NW 82nd Ave Ste 320 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 930-7934 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM

Olupona, Bamidele, DPM<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1548502867 2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 604 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 587-4247 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Pavlas, Brian C, DPM<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1982659710 4821 SW 64th Ct Miami, FL 33155 (786) 999-4840 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Perez, Juliette, DP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1457591554 13651 SW 26th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 225-4277 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU-TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 10:00AM-2:00PM E-mail: PERFECTFEETCARE@YAHOO. COM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PERFECTFEETC ARE.COM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 53 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 225-4277 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM F-mail: PERFECTFEETCARE@YAHOO. COM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm

Springs Campus

Perez, Juliette, DPM<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1457591554 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 49 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-7437 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU-TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: PERFECTFEETCARE@YAHOO. COM Web Address: HTTP://PERFECTFEETCARE.C OM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus Ringler, Adam, DP<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1407813082 777 E 25th St Ste 112 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-3444 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 8:00AM-5:00PM W 8:00AM-7:00PM TH-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Valdivieso-Diaz, Valerie, DPM<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1255663571 7480 Bird Rd Ste 550 Miami, FL 33155 (786) 322-3111 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PACIFICPODIAT RYCENTER.COM Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital

Warren, Lesley Anne, DP<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1679560130 333 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 718 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 531-5446 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Zayas-Bazan, Leonardo, DPM<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1285219642 9035 Sunset Dr Ste 200B Miami, FL 33173 (305) 564-3810 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### \_\_\_\_\_

# **Preventive Medicine**

Alea-Fernandez, Alberto, MD<sup>8</sup>, Μ NPI #1114942349 335 SW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33130 (305) 545-6695 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 6232 Leonardo St Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 444-4244 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Jose A Aleafernandez Jr Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Dong, Chunming, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1518021054 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): Chinese, English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): Chinese, English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5554 Provider Language(s): Chinese, English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510

(305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): Chinese, English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Mir-Remedios, Ariel J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1285096669 2455 SW 27th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 285-8818 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health 311 NE 8th St Ste 101 Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 339-9283 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

363 S Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (855) 226-6633 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

3825 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 851-6908 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

5190 NW 167th St Ste 109 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 384-6450 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cano Health

6801 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 835-0413 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

690 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 646-1062 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

815 NW 57th Ave Ste 150 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 262-1732 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 8300 W Flagler St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 553-0270 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156

(305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

# **Pulmonary Medicine**

Abreu, Alexandre R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1497710099 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5437 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1600 NW 10th Ave FI 7 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

900 NW 17th St Fl 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9999 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Afanador Castiblanco, Saramaria, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1790039147 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): Czech, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5437 *Provider Language(s): Czech, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): Czech, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): Czech, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Arias, Sixto A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1356545610 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English*,

Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Ascher, Kori, DO<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1083019749 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, F

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Avecillas, Jaime F, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1366409245 12905 SW 42nd St Ste 213 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 507-8830 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Lung & Critical Care Splt Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 3100 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (786) 507-8830 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Lung & Critical Care Splt Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Baier, Horst J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1639115579 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Barrera, Carlos M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1841371093 151 NW 11th St Ste W101 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-6044 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU 9:00AM-12:00PM W 9:00AM-3:30PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 306 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 274-4339 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM W 1:00PM-5:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Bernstein, Stuart J, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1497719611 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 405 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 937-4400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Stuart J Bernstein Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Betancourt, Boris, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1225371677 8649 NW 186th St Hialeah, FL 33015 (954) 276-1925 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital Bosch, Lourdes T, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1053394247 11750 Bird Rd Ste 112 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 642-2600 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lourdes T Bosch Md Hospital Affiliations: Select Specialty Hospital - Miami, Westchester General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

351 NW 42nd Ave Miami, FL 33126 (305) 642-2600 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Select Specialty Hospital - Miami, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 406 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 642-2600 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Select Specialty Hospital - Miami, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

351 NW Le Jeune Rd Ste 406 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 642-2600 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lourdes T Bosch Md

Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Select Specialty Hospital - Miami, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

8900 SW 24th St Ste 207 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 642-2600 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Select Specialty Hospital - Miami, Westchester General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Braver, Howard, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1184672123 20950 NE 27th Ct Ste 200 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-0663 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Brito, Yoel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1437448271 78 SW 13th Ave Ste 202 Miami, FL 33135 (305) 545-5353 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.LUNGSLEEPDO CTORS.COM Medical Group: Brito Health Care Corp Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Buryk, Yaroslav, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1285900266 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Calzadilla, Andrew S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1942542964 5000 University Dr Ste 2200 Miami, FL 33146 (305) 779-7381 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Campos, Michael A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1366489320 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Carlos M Barrera<sup>8</sup> 151 NW 11th St Ste W101 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 274-4339 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 306 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 274-4339 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Castellanos, Jorge E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1326077967 2387 W 68th St Ste 304 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 824-3604 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Cendan, Ignacio E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1194711861 8525 SW 92nd St Ste D15 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 912-9343 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Chediak, Alejandro D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1669401774

1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car

Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6387 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 900 NW 17th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9999 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Chishti, Imran, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1588058457 1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 3016 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5215 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1801 NW 9th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Ciment, Ari J, MD, M NPI #1932261542 2845 Aventura Blvd Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 204

Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Ciment, Lawrence M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1295841039 4302 Alton Rd Ste 680 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 673-2744 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Hebrew Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 204 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Cordero, Hernando, MD<sup>1,3,8</sup>, M NPI #1770969859 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 250 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4302 Alton Rd Ste 940 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2055 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 204 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Costarangos, Constantino, MD<sup>4,8</sup>. M NPI #1730165200 10251 SW 72nd St Ste A101 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 274-9205 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Constantino

Costarangos Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

De La Zerda, David J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1245469923 1201 NW 16th St Rm 822A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 324-3170 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible.<sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.<sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider.<sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5348 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Domaradzki, Lisa M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1932526977 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1450 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1600 NW 10th Ave Fl 7 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5348 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Donna, Elio, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1518993732 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (239) 659-3937 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Dumenigo, Rodolfo, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1003865213 551 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 534-0076 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIBEACHME DICALGROUP.COM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

7500 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-9686 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIBEACHME DICALGROUP.COM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

9611 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33165 (305) 534-2634 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIBEACHME DICALGROUP.COM Medical Group: Miami Beach Medical Group: Miami Beach Medical Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

# Echarte, Luis, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1043232028 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 301 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-0030 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Ferreira, Tanira B, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1811944739 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5215 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine Ward Attending Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida. Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Furman, Jaime V, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1447288964 8649 NW 186th St Hialeah, FL 33015 (954) 276-1925 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital

# Galbut, Robert N, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1730295486 4302 Alton Rd Ste 680 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 673-2744 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:30AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 204 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste

Garcia, Hernando, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1922000314 4302 Alton Rd Ste 940 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2055 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Garnet, Brian, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1679914857 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-2275 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1450 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 3016 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5215 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Gerasim, Sergey, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1275829855 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 Provider Language(s): English, Russian Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 Provider Language(s): English, Russian Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 Provider Language(s): English, Russian Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Gershengorn, Hayley B, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1669639662 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5348 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Gittler, Steven B, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1730176728 8649 NW 186th St Hialeah, FL 33015 (954) 276-1925 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Regional Hospital

# Gonsalves-Barriero, Hyasil, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1538587878 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Gonzalez, Brenda J, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, F NPI #1639165319 5000 University Dr Fl 2 Miami, FL 33146 (305) 779-7381 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 9:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl

Gonzalez, Hugo F, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1750377438 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 901 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-8669 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

8600 SW 92nd St Miami, FL 33156 (305) 436-9933 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Gonzalez, Javier, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1669791224 12905 SW 42nd St Ste 213 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 507-8830 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lung & Critical Care Splt

Gosine, Adhiraj D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1588059844 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5348 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Gotkin, Brian M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1891782926 8649 NW 186th St Hialeah, FL 33015 (954) 276-1925 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West Gottlieb, Seth, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1003810763 836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 204 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Grynberg, Fred, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1083600803 1190 NW 95th St Ste 108 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 547-4669 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

1190 NW 95th St Ste 301 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 547-4669 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Mount Sinai

Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1190 NW 95th St Ste 412 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 547-4669 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 400 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 547-4669 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 525 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 547-4669 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Hernandez, Manuel J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1265420657 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 101 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 856-8166 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Hernandez, Michael J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1609927862 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 120 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 299-5419 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Pulmonary Specialists

9915 NW 41st St Ste 200 Doral, FL 33178 (786) 299-5419 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Pulmonary Specialists

Holt, Gregory E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1104936483 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Iupe, Isabella M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1619330313 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Jackson, Robert M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1568410082 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Jordan, Christopher P, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1568738490 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Khalid, Laiqua, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1609118215 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Urdu* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5348 *Provider Language(s): English, Urdu* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Koch, Abigail L, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1992149108 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Kutner, Mark E, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1104875277 10095 N Kendall Dr Ste 102 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-5455 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Lang, Eric A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1982685624 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.NEWPORTCRED ENTIALING.COM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.NEWPORTCRED ENTIALING.COM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.NEWPORTCRED ENTIALING.COM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.NEWPORTCRED ENTIALING.COM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lourdes T Bosch MD<sup>8</sup> NPI #1013162213 11760 SW 40th St Ste 112 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 642-2600 *Provider Language(s): English* 

351 NW 42nd Ave Miami, FL 33126 (305) 642-2600 *Provider Language(s): English* 

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 406 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 642-2600 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8900 SW 24th St Ste 207 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 642-2600 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Machuca, Jenny S, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1578550943 8600 SW 92nd St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 275-7575 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

*Staff Language(s): Spanish* Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl

8600 SW 92nd St Ste 204B Miami, FL 33156 (305) 275-7575 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI

Mallow, Christopher M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1326333279 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Manickavel, Suresh K, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1336465061 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English, Tamil* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Martinez-Catinchi, Fernando L,

MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1538156328 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 402 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-9552 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital Mesa, Luis J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1649292707 20900 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33180 (305) 937-4400 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Stuart J Bernstein Md

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 405 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 937-4400 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Stuart J Bernstein Md

Miami Pulmonary Specialists<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1629430756 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 120 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 299-5419 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Ocasio-Tascon, Maria E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1144290826 8600 SW 92nd St Ste 204B Miami, FL 33156 (305) 275-7575 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Orta, David A JR, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1194757302 7500 SW 8th St Ste 209 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 262-6296 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-7:00PM Medical Group: D Orta Jr Md Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Paprota, Joseph, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1619183829 4302 Alton Rd Ste 940 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2055 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 204 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# Parker, Raymond Latanae JR, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1639165533 15955 SW 96th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 661-9404 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.LUNGDOCTORS .COM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI 7000 SW 62nd Ave South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-9404 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.LUNGDOCTORS .COM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl 7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 201 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-9404 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.LUNGDOCTORS .COM Medical Group: Pulmonary

Physicians Of S Fl

8600 SW 92nd St Ste 204B Miami, FL 33156 (305) 661-9404 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.LUNGDOCTORS .COM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI

# Pelaez, Andres, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1427069590 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Penaranda, Ruben D, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1609862408 1150 Campo Sano Ave Ste 400 Miami, FL 33146 (305) 779-7381 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

# Florida - Miami-Dade

15680 SW 88th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 436-9933 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

242 N Lejeune Rd Fl 2 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 448-0809 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

242 NW Le Jeune Rd Fl 2 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 567-2080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

5000 University Dr Fl 2 Miami, FL 33146 (305) 779-7381 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

### **Specialists**

# Florida - Miami-Dade

5190 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 448-1585 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

8600 SW 92nd St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 275-4755 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

9035 Sunset Dr Ste 103 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 275-4755 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Pereira, Reginald, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1952397762 198 NW 37th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 267-5544 *Provider Language(s): English, French* Hours: M-TH 9:30AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

# Perez Fernandez, Javier P, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1659367696 1475 W 49th Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 907-8526 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl

15680 N Kendall Dr Ste 201 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 436-9933 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI

8600 SW 92nd St Ste 204C Miami, FL 33156 (305) 436-9933 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Pino, Alejandro E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1548461429 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 505 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 595-1317 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Miami Institute For Joint Reconstruction Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Pulmonary Physicians of S FL<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1902892060 11880 Bird Rd Ste 416 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 661-9404 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1190 NW 95th St Ste 301 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 547-4669 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

15680 N Kendall Dr Ste 201 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 436-9933 *Provider Language(s): English* 

198 NW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 267-5544 *Provider Language(s): English* 

198 NW 37th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 267-5544 *Provider Language(s): English* 

242 N Lejeune Rd Fl 3 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 267-5544 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

242 N Lejeune Rd Fl 4 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 267-5544 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 903 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-8669 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9035 Sunset Dr Ste 103 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 275-4755 *Provider Language(s): English* 

975 Baptist Way Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 436-9933 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Punjabi, Naresh M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1447297411 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 900 NW 17th St Fl 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Redondo, Andres A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1558369165 3181 Coral Way FI 2 Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 567-1999 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 8:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: South FI Pulmonary & Critical Care Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Rodriguez-Moran, Juan F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1700873437 15955 SW 96th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 661-9404 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI

6200 SW 73rd St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-9404 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl

# Florida - Miami-Dade

8600 SW 92nd St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 275-4755 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl

Rosenzvit, Carla, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1669992046 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 250 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

4302 Alton Rd Ste 940 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2055 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM 836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 204 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Salazar, Jose A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1740276443 3659 S Miami Ave Ste 5008 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-2284 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Sanchez-Masiques, Jorge, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1376541961 925 NE 30th Ter Ste 310 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 567-1999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Santos, Carlos R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1851343578 909 N Miami Beach Blvd Ste 402 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 653-0425 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CARLOSSANTO SMDPA.COM Medical Group: Carlos R Santos Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center. Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar

Sarmento, Bianca S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1790079424 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Sevilla Saez-Benito, Pedro A, MD<sup>8,21</sup>, M NPI #1902071939 7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 201 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-9404 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Medical Group: Miami Pulmonary Specialists 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 120 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 299-5419 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Miami Pulmonary Specialists

9915 NW 41st St Ste 200 Doral, FL 33178 (786) 299-5419 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Pulmonary Specialists

Shioleno, Andrea, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1477991982 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5348 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Siddharthan, Trishul, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1073802286 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6388 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Sosa, Andres F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1902951742 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 120 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 299-5419 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIPULMONA RYSPECIALISTS.COM Medical Group: Miami Pulmonary Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

9915 NW 41st St Ste 200 Doral, FL 33178 (786) 299-5419 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Pulmonary Specialists Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Tabak, Jeremy I, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1609862515 15955 SW 96th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 661-9404 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI

# Florida - Miami-Dade

8600 SW 92nd St Ste 204B Miami, FL 33156 (305) 661-9404 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI

Tupayachi Ortiz, Maria G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F

NPI #1174787576 1295 NW 14th St FI 2 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, French, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 Provider Language(s): English,

French, German, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, French, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5348 *Provider Language(s): English, French, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Valor, Raul R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1982690939 242 NW Le Jeune Rd Miami, FL 33126 (305) 448-0809 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 242 NW Le Jeune Rd Fl 2 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 448-0809 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

8900 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 661-9404 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Vehar, Susan, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1740667112 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 3016

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5215 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Waddah Allaf MD<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1255376661 16948 NE 19th Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 949-6003 *Provider Language(s): English* 

18100 NE 19th Ave Ste 102 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 949-6003 *Provider Language(s): English* 

18905 NE 25th Ave Miami, FL 33180 (786) 506-6488 *Provider Language(s): English* 

20200 W Dixie Hwy Ste 1108 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 949-6003 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

2151 E Dixie Hwy Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 949-6003 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Wanner, Adam, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1013925684 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 Provider Language(s): English, French, German, Hungarian, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car

1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 Provider Language(s): English, French, German, Hungarian, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1450 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 Provider Language(s): English, French, German, Hungarian, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, French, German, Hungarian, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

# **Radiation Oncology**

Abramowitz, Matthew C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1295993699 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 1500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6674 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

# 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, University Of

Florida - Miami-Dade

Miami Hospitals & Clinics Ahamad, Anesa W, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1710083506 21355 E Dixie Hwy Ste 111 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics,

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

Akl, Ahmed M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1245296904

3661 S Miami Ave Ste 301A Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5077 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

3663 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-2195 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Amendola, Beatriz E, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1073511333 5995 SW 71st St Ste 1A South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 598-0811 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: TH 8:30AM-10:30AM Medical Group: Beatriz E Amendola Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 5995 SW 71st St Ste 1B South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 669-6833 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 96 W 21st St Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 669-6833 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Beatriz E

Amendola Md, Innovative Cancer Institute Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Arguelles, Ramon F, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1144268590 2001 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 364-2110 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

6825 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33173 (786) 439-3779 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

78 SW 13th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33135 (305) 649-2104 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare

Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Azzam, Gregory A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1861870636 1321 NW 14th St FI 1 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 1 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

### Beatriz E Amendola MD<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1750694493 5000 University Dr Miami, FL 33146 (305) 669-6833 *Provider Language(s): English* 

5995 SW 71st St Ste 1A South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 669-6833 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

96 W 21st St Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 669-6833 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Chen, Christopher T, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245235688 21355 E Dixie Hwy Ste 111 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1100 Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin, Spanish, Taiwanese Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Coral Springs, Broward Health Medical Center, West Boca Medical Center, Steward Florida Medical Center, Broward Health Imperial Point, Broward Health North, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital

#### Dal Pra, Alan, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1376060426 1321 NW 14th St FI 1 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4200 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4200 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 589-5555

Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Fernandez-Vicioso, Eduardo B, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1558367722 21355 E Dixie Hwy Ste 111 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1100 Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Coral Springs, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, **Cleveland Clinic Florida Health** System, Steward Florida Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Freedman, Laura M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1457391906 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 1500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd

Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Friger, Marangeli, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1356382188 14233 SW 42nd St Miami, FL 33175 (786) 439-3779 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center 2001 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 364-2110 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center

78 SW 13th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33135 (305) 649-2104 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center Garcia-Serra, Allie M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1760496160 5995 SW 71st St Ste 1A South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 598-0811 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.INNOVATIVECAN CER.COM Medical Group: Beatriz E Amendola Md, Innovative Cancer Institute 5995 SW 71st St Ste 1B South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 669-6833 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Web Address: HTTP://WWW.INNOVATIVECAN CER.COM Medical Group: Innovative Cancer Institute 6141 Sunset Dr Ste 102 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 669-6833 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.INNOVATIVECAN CER.COM Medical Group: Innovative Cancer Institute

Huang, David T, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1790773760 8881 NW 18th Ter Doral, FL 33172 (305) 704-3910 Provider Language(s): Chinese, English, Mandarin Staff Language(s): Haitian Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Oncology & Radiation Associates

Iglesias, Arthur J, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1063613206 1100 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 835-6173 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Arthur J Iglesias Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

20405 Old Cutler Rd Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 946-1030 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cb Oncology Partners Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Isrow, Derek M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1811337546 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5470 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4200 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6674 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 589-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Kubicek, Gregory J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1558427153 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 1500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 1 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Kunos, Charles A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1851320535 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 1500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Kuritzky, Nicolas K, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1013935477 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 140 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-5440 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish

4300 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-4300 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Msmc Oncology

4300 Alton Rd Fl 1 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-3400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Msmc Oncology

# Linzer, Debra L, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1851398945 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 140 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-5400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Msmc Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Coral Springs, Broward Health Medical Center, Steward Florida Medical Center, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital Lozano, Jaime, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1407883267 20405 Old Cutler Rd Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 946-1030 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CBONCOLOGY. COM Medical Group: Cb Oncology Partners Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community

#### Mahal, Brandon, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1861874141 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5470 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 1 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Mehta, Niraj H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1598919243 14233 SW 42nd St Miami, FL 33175 (786) 439-3779 *Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati, Hindi, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

2001 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 364-2110 Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati, Hindi, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

6825 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33173 (786) 476-8854 *Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati, Hindi, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Mellon, Eric A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1457640062 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6674 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Meshman, Jessica, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1679920086 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5470 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Phillips, Bruce W, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1912904905 21355 E Dixie Hwy Ste 111 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1100 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, West Boca Medical Center, Delray Medical Center, Hca Florida Palms West Hospital, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital

Pollack, Alan, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1326106105 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 1500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-7890 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Portelance, Lorraine, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1508173725 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 585-6674 *Provider Language(s): English, French* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 Provider Language(s): English, French Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4200 Provider Language(s): English, French Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 1500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, French Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6674 Provider Language(s): English, French Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

1400 NW 12th Ave FI 1

Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, French* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Ravelo, Raul, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1780672923 14233 SW 42nd St Miami, FL 33175 (786) 439-3779 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

2001 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 364-2110 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center. Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 6825 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33173 (786) 439-3779

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

78 SW 13th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33135 (305) 649-2104 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Salazar, Omar M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1114997491 14233 SW 42nd St Miami, FL 33175 (786) 439-3779 Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

2001 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 364-2110 Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare

Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center

6825 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33173 (786) 476-8854 Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center 78 SW 13th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33135 (305) 649-2104 Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Portuguese,

Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital,

Steward North Shore Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Samuels, Stuart E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1609131523 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4200 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 1500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6674 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Seldon, Crystal S, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1285138164 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5470 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 1500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Spieler, Benjamin, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1447614441 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5470 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4200 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 1 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Starke, Robert M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1821222712 1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Takita, Cristiane, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1598781940 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1321 NW 14th St Fl 1 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4200

Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4200 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 1500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Tercilla, Oscar, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1619965829 8881 NW 18th Ter Doral, FL 33172 (305) 704-3910 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Haitian Creole, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Oncology & Radiation Associates

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Toonkel, Leonard M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1356315147 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 243 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-5400 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Msmc Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

4300 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-3400 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Msmc Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

9165 Park Dr Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 545-6685 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Medical Group: Cancer Healthcare Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Specialists

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

748

Wang, Lora S, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1760773576 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4200 Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin, Spanish Staff Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4200 Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin, Spanish Staff Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4200 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 589-5555 Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin, Spanish Staff Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Wolfson, Aaron H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1417977612 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Jfk Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 1500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Jfk Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

Yechieli, Raphael, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1699087932 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 1500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6970 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Radiation Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Radiology

Gables Radiology Associates0ciate<sup>8</sup> NPI #1255628558 7725 NW 48th St Doral, FL 33166 (305) 261-0555 Provider Language(s): English

7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 640-5967 *Provider Language(s): English* 

815 NW 57th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 261-0555 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Radiology Associates of South Miami<sup>8</sup> NPI #1780892653 1545 San Remo Ave Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 403-4930

Provider Language(s): English

South Florida Int Radiology<sup>8</sup> NPI #1316262934 4302 Alton Rd Ste 620 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (786) 245-2099 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4305 Alton Rd Ste 740 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 503-5610 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Umiami Medicine - Radiology<sup>8</sup> NPI #1104876622 1115 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5512 Provider Language(s): English

1121 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English

1150 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1815 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1150 NW 14th St Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1815 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1150 NW 14th St Fl 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1201 NW 16th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-1960 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1295 NW 14th St Ste 1700 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5470 Provider Language(s): English

1400 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 585-6970 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5512 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5512 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6626 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste C080 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2067 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

160 NW 170th St North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 651-1100 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5792 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1611 NW 12th AveWing Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5792 *Provider Language(s): English* 

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* 

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 1 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5512 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste L Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English*  900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5512 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 243-5512 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### **Radiology - Interventional**

American Access Care of Miami<sup>8</sup> NPI #1285872978 9200 S Dadeland Blvd Ste 101 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-1044 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9200 S Dadeland Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-1044 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Anderson, Curtis L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245410687 15600 NW 67th Ave Ste 101 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 598-1555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Vascular & Spine Institute Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus 21000 NE 28th Ave Ste 202 Aventura, FL 33180 (786) 534-2555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Floyd A Osterman Jr Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center

7867 N Kendall Dr Ste 130-135 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 598-1555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Vascular & Spine Institute Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Beasley, Robert E, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1740289016 2601 S Douglas Rd Ste 704 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 716-8225 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Access Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

400 W 41st St Ste 310 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 763-8734 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Access Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Chaloupka, John C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1679564892 4302 Alton Rd Ste 810 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2950 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

4302 Alton Rd Ste 830 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2058 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: W-F 9:00AM-11:00AM

6050 W 20th Ave Fl 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Curtis L Anderson Md Phd<sup>8</sup> NPI #1396298030 15600 NW 67th Ave Ste 101 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 534-2555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Deangelo, Osmany, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1427019728 7867 N Kendall Dr Ste 130-135 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 598-1555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Vascular & Spine Institute Deprima, Steven J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1962468579 6129 SW 70th St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-9009 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.AKUMIN.COM Medical Group: S J Deprima Md Radiology Pa

Floyd A Osterman Jr MD PA<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1518136753 1380 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 932-7800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

21000 NE 28th Ave Ste 202 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-7800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hendricks, Nicholas, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497998157 21000 NE 28th Ave Ste 202 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-7800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Floyd A Osterman Jr Md Pa

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Krauthamer, Andres, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1417274481 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4300 Alton Rd Ste 2071 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2071 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Lakes Interventional Radiology<sup>8</sup> NPI #1790053981 15600 NW 67th Ave Ste 203 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 406-6686 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 100 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 907-6191 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 110 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 907-6191 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Rogoff, Michael A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1104803436 2601 S Douglas Rd Ste 704 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 716-8225 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Access Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai

Medical Center Of Florida

400 W 41st St Ste 310 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 763-8734 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PALMVASCULA R.COM Medical Group: Palm Access Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4305 Alton Rd Ste 740 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 503-5610 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: South Florida Int Radiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 7480 Bird Rd Ste 560 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 707-5688 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Access

Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

S J Deprima Md Radiology Pa<sup>8</sup> NPI #1285075499 6129 SW 70th St South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 871-6826 Provider Language(s): English

Saini, Vasu, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1487048864 4302 Alton Rd Ste 810 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2950 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Shah, Kush, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1710304746 7867 N Kendall Dr Ste 130 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 598-1555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

#### Sosa, Oscar, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1972567733 7867 N Kendall Dr Ste 130-135 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 598-1555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Vascular & Spine Institute Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

South Florida Int Radiology<sup>8</sup> NPI #1316262934 4302 Alton Rd Ste 620 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (786) 245-2099 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4305 Alton Rd Ste 740 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 503-5610 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Swischuk, Peter, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1053585380 400 W 41st St Ste 310 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 763-8734 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Access

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Titano, Joseph J, MD<sup>8,21</sup>, M NPI #1861734253 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 250

Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute

4300 Alton Rd Ste 2071 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2071 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute

6050 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute

6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-4444 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute 836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 204

Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute

Vascular and Spine Institute<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1518044775 7867 N Kendall Dr Ste 130 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 598-1555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Zybulewski, Adam, MD<sup>8,21</sup>, M NPI #1023436235 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4300 Alton Rd Ste 2071 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2071 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 204 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Provider Language(s): English Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Radiology - Neurological

Edgard Pereira Md Pa<sup>1</sup> NPI #1912268640 20900 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33180 (561) 312-0057 Provider Language(s): English

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 201 Miami, FL 33180 (954) 416-1781 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

For more information about behavioral/mental health benefits, see "Accessing your behavioral/mental health benefits" in the Introduction section of this directory.

Specialists

# Florida - Miami-Dade

6050 W 20th Ave FI 3

# Radiology - Vascular Intervention

Anderson, Curtis L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245410687 15600 NW 67th Ave Ste 101 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 598-1555 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Vascular & Spine Institute Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital,

Lch Palm Springs Campus 21000 NE 28th Ave Ste 202 Aventura, FL 33180 (786) 534-2555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Floyd A Osterman Jr Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center

7867 N Kendall Dr Ste 130-135 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 598-1555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Vascular & Spine Institute Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Beasley, Robert E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740289016 2601 S Douglas Rd Ste 704 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 716-8225 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Access Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

400 W 41st St Ste 310 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 763-8734 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Access Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Chaloupka, John C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1679564892 4302 Alton Rd Ste 810 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2950 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

4302 Alton Rd Ste 830 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2058 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: W-F 9:00AM-11:00AM 6050 W 20th Ave Fl 3

Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Engel, Chad W, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1386986958 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 468-4190 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Floyd A Osterman Jr MD PA<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1518136753 1380 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 932-7800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

21000 NE 28th Ave Ste 202 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-7800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hendricks, Nicholas, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497998157 21000 NE 28th Ave Ste 202 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-7800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Floyd A Osterman Jr Md Pa

Rogoff, Michael A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1104803436 2601 S Douglas Rd Ste 704 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 716-8225 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Access Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

400 W 41st St Ste 310 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 763-8734 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PALMVASCULA R.COM Medical Group: Palm Access Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 4305 Alton Rd Ste 740 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 503-5610 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Medical Group: South Florida Int Radiology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 7480 Bird Rd Ste 560 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 707-5688 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Palm Access Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Sosa, Oscar, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1972567733 7867 N Kendall Dr Ste 130-135 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 598-1555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Vascular & Spine Institute Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Zybulewski, Adam, MD<sup>8,21</sup>, M NPI #1023436235 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4300 Alton Rd Ste 2071 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2071 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

## Florida - Miami-Dade

6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 204 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### **Rehabilitative Medicine**

Irwin, Robert W, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1689648990 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Stricker, Stephen J, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1528022043 1611 NW 12th Ave # 3Rehab Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5881 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw221 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5881 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

#### **Reproductive Endocrinology**

Attia, George R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1528082153 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8642 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Rheumatology

Acosta, Mayra, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1083861439 3659 S Miami Ave Ste 3005 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 860-6260 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Carlos M Alonso Md

Aldrich, Jose J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1710173794 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 404 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 856-5733 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM

Alonso, Carlos M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1043223902 3659 S Miami Ave Ste 3005 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 860-6260 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 8:00AM-5:00PM W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Carlos M Alonso Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Arias Urdaneta, Luis A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1629396486 209 NE 95th St Ste 4 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 206-8610 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Shores Medical Group

Arthritis and Rheumatic Care Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1750343380 6141 Sunset Dr Ste 501 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-6615 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Bromberg, Reuven, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1487856571 715 SW 73rd Ave Miami, FL 33144 (305) 250-9998 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Rheumatology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# Carpintero, Maria F, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1134339443 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7545 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Division Of Arthritis/rheumatology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1450 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7545 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Division Of Arthritis/rheumatology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7545 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Division

Of Arthritis/rheumatology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Division Of Arthritis/rheumatology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

7000 W 12th Ave Ste 4 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 243-7070 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Cepeda, Jillian M, DO<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1154708147 11760 Bird Rd Ste 610 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 860-6260 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos M Alonso Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

3659 S Miami Ave Ste 3005 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 860-6260 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos M Alonso Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Culpepper Pace, Schartess S, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1639327752 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7545 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Division Of Arthritis/rheumatology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1450 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7545 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Division Of Arthritis/rheumatology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7545 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Division Of Arthritis/rheumatology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Division Of Arthritis/rheumatology

Of Arthritis/rheumatology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-4700 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Cz Rheumatology<sup>1,8</sup>

825 W 41st St Ste 200 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (954) 341-5034 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TH 9:30AM-3:30PM

De Solo, Santiago M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1871568618 7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 304 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 661-2299 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Weitz & Ritter Md Fernandez Espinal, Karen M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1932474376 10700 Caribbean Blvd Ste 302 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 860-6260 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos M Alonso Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 11760 Bird Rd Ste 610 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 860-6260 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos M Alonso Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

3659 S Miami Ave Ste 3005 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 860-6260 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos M Alonso Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Fernandez, Benidecto, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1164607016 2140 W 68th St Ste 406 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 362-4979 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-6:00PM F 10:00AM-1:30PM Medical Group: Benidecto Fernandez Md Garces, Margarita R, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1548247521

NPI #1548247521 6141 Sunset Dr Ste 501 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-6615 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Arthritis & Rheumatic Care Ctr

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Garcia-Alemany, Ricardo J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1144458233 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 314 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 620-2361 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Ricardo J Garcia Alemany Md

Gaylis, Norman B, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1255440384 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 200 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 652-6676 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Arthritis & Rheumatic Disease Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

2801 NE 213th St Ste 801 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 652-6676 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Arthritis & Rheumatic Disease Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Greidinger, Eric L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1255369203 1450 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7545 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Division Of Arthritis/rheumatology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7545 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Division Of Arthritis/rheumatology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Kromo, Olga, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, F NPI #1124229091 6280 Sunset Dr Ste 501 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 671-3447 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Rheumatic Wellness Institute

Laconti, Joseph J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1831465954 7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 304 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 661-2299 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 9:00AM-5:30PM TU-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Weitz & Ritter Md

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Linzer, Debra L, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1851398945 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 140 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-5400 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Msmc Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Coral Springs, Broward Health Medical Center, Steward Florida Medical Center, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital Lozada, Carlos J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1548290687 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 Jackson Memorial Hospital (305) 243-3564 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Division Of Arthritis/rheumatology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Division

Of Arthritis/rheumatology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Mesa, Christopher J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1598150542 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5768 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw3C Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5768 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: TU-W 8:00AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht

Moreda, Ramon, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1205925401 760 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 113 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-1031 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Ramon Moreda Md Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Mueller, Patricia M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1144260373 6141 Sunset Dr Ste 501 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-6615 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-4:30PM F 8:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Arthritis & Rheumatic Care Ctr

Pachon, Jaime A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1891782306 6141 Sunset Dr Ste 501 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-6615 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-12:00PM F 9:00AM-3:00PM Web Address: HTTP://ARTHRITISMDF.COM Medical Group: Arthritis & Rheumatic Care Ctr

Pala, Ozlem, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1447372685 1450 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7545 Provider Language(s): English, Turkish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdc Division Of Arthritis/rheumatology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible.<sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.<sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider.<sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7545 *Provider Language(s): English, Turkish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Rensoli-Velazquez, Marimer R, MD<sup>8,21</sup>, F

NPI #1275945412 11140 SW 88th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 536-7733 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 8:30AM-5:00PM TU 8:00AM-4:00PM W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:30AM-5:00PM F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Wellness Institute Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Ricardo J Garcia Alemany MD<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1083175723 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 314 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 620-2361 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Ritter, Jeffrey S, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1891761508 7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 304 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 661-2299 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Weitz & Ritter Md Sanchez, Fernando J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1699730648 18300 NW 62nd Ave Ste 300 Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 628-4600 Provider Language(s): English,

#### Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital Miramar, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

Sweeney, Paul R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1174693345 3659 S Miami Ave Ste 3005 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 860-6260 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos M Alonso Md

North Medical Center, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Tozman, Elaine C, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1679581235 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5512 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Valenzuela, Guillermo J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245252402 240 Crandon Blvd Ste 212 Key Biscayne, FL 33149 (305) 361-8775 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: F 9:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Guillermo J Valenzuela Md Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Westside Hospital

#### Weitz, Michael A, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1639145337 7100 SW 87th Avo Sto 304

7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 304 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 661-2299 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Wellness Institute of Miami<sup>8</sup> NPI #1619588654 11140 SW 88th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 536-7733 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Yanes, Natalie, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1457776940 6280 Sunset Dr Ste 501 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 671-3447 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.RHEUMWELL.C OM Medical Group: Rheumatic Wellness Institute

#### Yglesias, Ronald, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1619388840 2801 NE 213th St Ste 801 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 652-6676 *Provider Language(s): English*,

Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Arthritis & Rheumatic Disease

Ziembinski, Conrad, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1437504347 825 W 41st St Ste 200 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 363-5761 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TH 9:30AM-3:30PM Medical Group: Cz Rheumatology

# Spinal Cord Injury Medicine

Dalal, Kevin L, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1013103886 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Martinez-Arizala, Alberto A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1770576068 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# **Sports Medicine**

Arango, Dillonelijah, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1437598232 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 101 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-0401 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://OSSFLA.COM Medical Group: Orthopedic Specialists Of Sout Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

# Baraga, Michael G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1508067620 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3229 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3229 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-2900 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English*,

Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Best, Thomas M, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1669439782 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Ceballos, Cesar E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1952366502 3905 NW 107th Ave # Site403 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 596-2828 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

3905 NW 107th Ave Ste 403 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 596-2828 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste A110 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 596-2828 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Clarke, Matthew G, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1497912877 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.KENDALLORTH O.COM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Dennis, Michael G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1447343249 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 590 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 748-4533 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ortho Florida

# Fernandez, Joseph I, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1346293586

Florida - Miami-Dade

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 275-5677 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 101E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 275-5677 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Franck, Geden, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1972920890 2063 Biscayne Blvd Ste 501 Miami, FL 33137 (954) 265-7700 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital

Gombosh, Michael R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1720229768 9165 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 233-0011 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ATHENAHEALTH .COM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Henry, Stephen N, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1679905707 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 326-6590 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Hommen, Jan Pieter, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1861403909 3905 NW 107th Ave # Site403 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 596-2828 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

3905 NW 107th Ave Ste 403 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 596-2828 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

7800 SW 87th Ave Ste A-110 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 520-5625 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ortho Florida Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Husain, Tarik M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1578649646 400 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 412 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 915-3989 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South FI Surg Specialists Kaplan, Lee D, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1417912171 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Marx, T'Anjuihsien, MD<sup>1,3,8</sup>, M NPI #1306132915 1150 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7429 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1150 NW 14th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7429 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Morales, Fabian V, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1477785145 5966 S Dixie Hwy Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 453-2667 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-8:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Ortho Florida Prince, Tricia, DO<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1982096343 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-9420 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Ross, James R JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1295926731 20000 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (954) 571-9500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TH 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Baptist Health Medical Group North Hospital Affiliations: Boca Raton Regional Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Rosselli, Michael M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1083851356 5966 S Dixie Hwy Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 453-2667 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-8:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Ortho Florida Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Tiu, Timothy K, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1659651446 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6605 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Vance, Danica, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1558781625 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 247A Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

# Surgery - Back and Spine

Henrys, Richard, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1750347522 1190 NW 95th St Ste 305 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 694-9400 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:00PM F 8:30AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Revival Orthopaedic Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

# Surgery - Cardiovascular

Beyer, Erik A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1164481966 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 615 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-6657 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Steward Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Florida Medical Center, Holy Cross Hospital Carrillo, Ramon, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1548224116 2974 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 631-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Optum Of Little Havana Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Curry, Bryan H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740249267 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

David L Galbut MD and Associates<sup>8</sup> NPI #1669483087 1380 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 674-7575 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1380 NE Miami Gdn Dr Ste 240 Miami, FL 33179 (305) 674-7575 *Provider Language(s): English* 

20900 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33180 (786) 268-8289 *Provider Language(s): English* 

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 201 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 268-8289 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3659 S Miami Ave Ste 4008 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5085 Provider Language(s): English

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 100 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 674-7575 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 110 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 674-7575 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4308 Alton Rd Ste 410 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (786) 268-8289 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4770 Biscayne Blvd Ste 880 Miami, FL 33137 (786) 268-8289 *Provider Language(s): English*  6200 Sunset Dr Ste 604 South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 268-8289 Provider Language(s): English

9275 SW 152nd St Ste 202 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (786) 268-8289 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Lamelas, Joseph, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1184613713 1295 NW 14th St Ste H Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2780 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1295 NW 14th St Ste H2nd Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2784 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 589-2275 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 589-2275 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

**Reyna, Roberto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M** NPI #1578582664 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 609

Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-6167 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 8:30AM-5:00PM TU 8:00AM-5:00PM W-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardio-vascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Sabates, Braulio L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1417904327 10725 NW 58th St Ste C-7 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 669-7331 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PARALLON.CO Μ Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PARALLON.CO Μ Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Medical Term Interpreter Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PARALLON.CO Μ Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 208 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 669-7331 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PARALLON.CO Μ Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgerv Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Salerno, Tomas A, MD, M NPI #1437113743 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2363 Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

6705 S Red Rd Ste 504

South Miami, FL 33143

(305) 669-7331

Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2Nd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5271 Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2363 Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1611 NW 12th Ave # Central3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5271 *Provider Language(s): English,* French, Italian, Portuguese. Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 121Wing Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5271 Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Portuguese, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Memorial Hospital

Stewart, Allan S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1174559231 3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Northwest Hospital

#### Tekin, Akin, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1457528531 1801 NW 9th Ave FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5006 *Provider Language(s): English, Turkish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Velazquez-Cecena, Jose-Luis E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1396902839 9380 SW 150th St Ste 295 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital

9380 SW 150th St Ste 410 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### **Surgery - Colon and Rectal**

Hernandez, Luis O, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1205078649 15955 SW 96th St Ste 307 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 468-4191 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

7765 SW 87th Ave Ste 212 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 596-3080 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: F 9:00AM-11:15AM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Hui, Vanessa, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1093093858 1295 NW 14th St Fl 2 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-9110 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-9110 Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English, Mandarin Staff Language(s): Cantonese, Mandarin Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9110 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9110 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English, Mandarin* Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Krajewski, Eduardo, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1073618120 3641 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 596-3080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GASTROHEALT H.COM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 7765 SW 87th Ave Ste 212 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 596-3080 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GASTROHEALT H.COM

Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 7765 SW 87th Ave Ste 212A Miami, FL 33173 (305) 596-3080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GASTROHEALT H.COM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Lujan, Henry J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1699731265 9195 Sunset Dr Ste 230 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 271-0300 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center

Madiedo, Andrea, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1811359508 7765 SW 87th Ave Ste 212 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 596-3080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Marchetti, Floriano, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1922063882 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9110 Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9110 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-2424 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Martinez, Rodolfo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1831168442 11760 SW 40th St Ste 734 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 227-3388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Muddasani, Kiranmayi, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1205024254 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 250 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 274-8105 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Telugu Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

4306 Alton Rd Fl 2 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2177 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Telugu* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

# Paluvoi, Nivedh V, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1043575194 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-9110 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish, Telugu* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9110 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish, Telugu* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Plasencia, Gustavo, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1386723567 9195 Sunset Dr Ste 230 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 271-0300 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Jackson West Medical Center

Rubio, Gustavo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1417299702 2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 402 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1286 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: TH 1:00PM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

## Serentill, Luis H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1922050590 2975 Coral Way FI 2 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 456-6544 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Shah, Samir R, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1881893741 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 907 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 468-4185 *Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

5803 NW 151st St Ste 105 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 596-3080 Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Szomstein, Marcos, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1497799761 7765 SW 87th Ave Ste 212 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 596-3080 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GASTROHEALT H.COM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Viamonte, Manuel III, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1033172978

NPI #1033172978 4306 Alton Rd Fl 2 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2177 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Wodnicki, Henry, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1124010020 4300 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2130 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4306 Alton Rd Fl 2 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2177 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

# **Surgery - Critical Care**

Boneva, Dessislava V, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, F NPI #1558486498 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Bulgarian, Russian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Bui, Hoan K, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1780966788 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 918-7050 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Byers, Patricia M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1932165255 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1444 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-9102 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1902 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave FI 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/q

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Garcia, George D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1528264033 1320 S Dixie Hwy Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 234-3290 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine- Surgical Intensive Care Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 305-5851 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5Sicu Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1402 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-5511 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Ginzburg, Enrique, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1124045950 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7338 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson

North Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Goel, Neha, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1598082521

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 Provider Language(s): English,

Hindi, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Surgical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Guerrero, Manrique A, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1780055889 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 540 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 918-7050 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 400 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 918-7050 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Hai, Shaikh A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1932120144 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Hart, Valerie J, DO<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1609037704 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1321 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 12 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5Sicu Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1902 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Kaufman, Joyce I, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1265634380 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 12 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5Sicu Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community

Lieberman, Howard M, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1972766632 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-5511 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Yiddish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Yiddish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1280 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Yiddish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine- Surgical Intensive Care Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1249

Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Yiddish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine- Surgical Intensive Care

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Yiddish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Yiddish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine- Surgical Intensive Care Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Lineen, Edward B, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1861676264 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2363 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Lynn, Mauricio, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1235195025 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave FI Accw4Acc W Th Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Vascular & Endovascula Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Marttos, Antonio C JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1801989637

NPI #1801989637 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community

# Florida - Miami-Dade

McKenney, Mark G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1437212099 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Miller, Glenn P, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1427233006 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-SA 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Morejon, Orlando V, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1821048596 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Namias, Nicholas, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1326004227 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1294 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Urdu Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Surg 1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Urdu Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 Surg (305) 251-2500 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Urdu Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Nguyen, Dao M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1992997522 1295 NW 14th St Ste H Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-3366 Provider Language(s): English, French, Vietnamese Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Thoracic & Cardio Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2363 Provider Language(s): English, French, Vietnamese Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Thoracic & Cardio Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 8333 NW 53rd St Miami, FL 33166 (305) 689-3366 Provider Language(s): English, French, Vietnamese Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Thoracic & Cardio Sura Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Pust, Gerd D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1295998110 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1249 Provider Language(s): English, German Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bav. FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 Provider Language(s): English, German Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Ramirez, Marcela C, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1578724365 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Renda, Michael L, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1104239946 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

#### Ruiz, Gabriel, MD<sup>3</sup>, M

NPI #1295936995 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Saydi, John P, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1215399761 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 400 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 918-7050 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Schmitt, Kyle M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1366804585 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 400 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 918-7050 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Schulman, Carl I, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1679539977 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Sleeman, Danny, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1730145558 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211

Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 10pd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community

2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community 2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 2007 Miami, FL 33122 (305) 243-2424 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 403 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Stahl, Kenneth D, MD, M NPI #1043460488 1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Vietnamese* Hours: M-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Trujillo, Charles, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1528487451 4302 Alton Rd Ste 720 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-4835 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Wilson, Whitney, DO<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1689035081 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Yoon, John, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1174950232 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 400 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 918-7050 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists

# Surgery - Female Pelvic Reconstruction

Alvarez Soto, Pedro M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1609220698 1150 NW 14th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1150 NW 14th St Ste 507 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 585-6625 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6625 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave # 4070 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4960 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste L Miami, FL 33176 (305) 585-6625 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Gomez Madrazo, Emilio J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1033174644 6280 Sunset Dr Ste 408 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 441-7999 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Woman Care Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Medina, Carlos A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1639193923 1321 NW 14th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4530 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

7000 W 12th Ave Ste 4 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 243-7070 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Surgery - General

Abril, Alexis A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1699733964 2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 901 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-7282 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Steward Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# Amjad, Ibrahim H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1477551455 1100 SW 57th Ave Ph 1 West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 267-8885 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Andrade-Ortiz, Werner A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1366616484 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 107 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-8510 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Steward Medical Group

# Arango, Abelardo, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1306907407 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 1001 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 858-2299 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Abelardo Arango Md

# Arrangoiz, Rodrigo A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1003098799 4306 Alton Rd Fl 2 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2397 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

#### Avisar, Eli, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1174588966

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave Rm 3550 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Ayad, Micheal T, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1538424007 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, Egyptian, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Balaguer, Eric J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1679747067 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 505 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 595-1317 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Italian* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Institute For Joint Reconstruction 9299 SW 152nd St Ste 103 Palmette Bay, FL 33157

Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 595-1317 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Italian Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Institute For Joint Reconstruction

Barrios, Limaris, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1700929197 3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5092 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Basadre, Jesse O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1609941244 1699 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 631-8300 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jesse O Basadre Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Ben-David, Kfir, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1144234881 4306 Alton Rd FI 2Nd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2397 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Boneva, Dessislava V, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1558486498 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Bulgarian, Russian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Bornak, Arash M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1538325188 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-0783 Provider Language(s): English, Faroese, Farsi, French, German Staff Language(s): Farsi, French, German

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 403 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Faroese, Farsi, French, German* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Bowles, Robert J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1336330554 1120 NW 14th St Ste 450C Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-1684 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 Provider Language(s): English,

Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -

Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Buitrago, Efren, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1134320880 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 600 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 406-3596 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System,

Clinic Florida Health System, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Burke, George W III, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1477519767 1801 NW 9th Ave FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5000 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

# Burn and Reconstructive Centers of FL NPI #1013283803 1100 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33150 (706) 863-9595 Provider Language(s): English

Burn And Reconstructive Centers Of Fl<sup>8</sup> NPI #1013283803 11760 SW 40th St Ste 606 Miami, FL 33175 (706) 863-9595 Provider Language(s): English

11750 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33175 (706) 863-9595 *Provider Language(s): English* 

20900 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33180 (706) 863-9595 *Provider Language(s): English* 

11750 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33175 (706) 863-9595 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 101 Doral, FL 33166 (706) 863-9595 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3663 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (706) 863-9595 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (706) 863-9595 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Buzzelli, Mark D, MD, M NPI #1104040252 1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1800 NW 10th Ave Ste T-215 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Byers, Patricia M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1932165255 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1444 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-9102 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 Provider Language(s): English,

Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1902 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Cabral, Amadeo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1073560348 6705 S Red Rd Ste 302 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 669-2255 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Quality Surgical Care Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Caridad-Barros, Jorge A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1477540144 372 W 47th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 698-0112

Provider Language(s): English,

Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Lamas Surgical Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Carlos Medina MD PA<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1700242617 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 201 Aventura, FL 33180 (786) 817-7808

Provider Language(s): English

Castilla, Diego M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1144492646 1295 NW 14th St FI 2 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1295 NW 14th St Ste A2nd Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Burn Unit Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 403 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics **Charles-Harris, Hakan S, MD**<sup>4,8</sup>,

M NPI #1922086875 1190 NW 95th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 691-2941 Provider Language(s): English, Swedish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: H Charles-harris Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward

North Shore Medical Center

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Chousleb Mizrahi, Elias M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1437303658 100 NW 170th St Ste 410 North Miami Beach, FL 33169

(305) 654-6850 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 7:00AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians

Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, Broward Health Medical Center, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

1801 NE 123rd St Ste 301 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 654-6850 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, Broward Health Medical Center, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Coello, Abilio A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1720081037 5000 University Dr Miami, FL 33146 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

6200 SW 73rd St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

8900 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

8900 N Kendall Dr # 0 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-1960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 301E Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-2800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 504 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

9555 SW 162nd Ave Miami, FL 33196 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami 975 Baptist Way Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

Cohen, Kimmerle C, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1902921067 2001 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (561) 835-3396 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Tenet Florida Physicians Ser Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Good Samaritan Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

7150 W 20th Ave Ste 615 Hialeah, FL 33016 (561) 835-3396 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Tenet Florida Physicians Ser Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Good Samaritan Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital Comperatore, Roberto D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1730150772 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 313 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 558-4428 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-3:30PM Medical Group: Nuria Lawson Md Pl Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital Miramar

Coombs, Andre V, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1639581903 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Cubas, Robert F, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1407114382 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-1684 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9110 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave FI 4

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 403 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-2424 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -

Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

7400 NW 104th Ave Doral, FL 33178 (305) 243-2424 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics **De La Cruz Munoz, Nestor F JR,** 

MD<sup>4</sup>, M NPI #1467483073 3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 302 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 689-1910 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward

Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

De La Portilla, Jorge E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1194704551

11880 SW 40th St Ste 420 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 220-9207 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jorge E De La Portilla Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# De Marchena, Alberto L, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

3661 S Miami Ave Ste 207 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 444-4200 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-4:00PM F 10:00AM-2:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Diaz Acosta, Rafael, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1164793873 13335 SW 124th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 823-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Rafael Diaz Acosta Md

701 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Rafael Diaz Acosta Md

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Diaz, Brandon A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740631571 11760 SW 40th St Ste 301 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 350 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Egozi, Leon, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1780649293 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 335 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 534-2908 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Leon Egozi Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

Farra, Josefina, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1831332204 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 10pd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-2424 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1174511729 3181 Coral Way Ste 301 Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 856-1002 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: TU 2:00PM-6:00PM Medical Group: Bay Surgical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Franceschi, Dido, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1962468736 1475 NW 12th Ave # 3550 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish

Fleites-Vazquez, Juan Carlos,

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Surgical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Garcia Godoy, Franklin, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1417270356 3181 Coral Way Ste 301 Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 856-1002 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Bay Surgical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 400 W 41st St Ste 310 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 763-8734 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Access Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Garcia, George D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1528264033 1320 S Dixie Hwy Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 234-3290 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine- Surgical Intensive Care Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 305-5851 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5Sicu Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1402 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-5511 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### **Specialists**

## Florida - Miami-Dade

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500

Provider Language(s): Arabic,

English, French Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Garcia, Onelio JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1861502353 7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 407 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 448-8900 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Onelio Garcia Jr Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Ginzburg, Enrique, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1124045950 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7338 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Goel, Neha, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1598082521 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Surgical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Gomez, Eddie, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1588631477 2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 402 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1286 *Provider Language(s): English*,

Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 1:00PM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

9380 SW 150th St Ste 250 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5030 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: W-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Hca Florida

Mercy Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

NPI #1316365182 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 6705 S Red Rd Ste 504 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 669-7331 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:45AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 208 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 669-7331 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida

Gorelik, Marina, DO<sup>8</sup>, F

Florida - Miami-Dade

Guerrero, Manrique A, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1780055889 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 540 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 918-7050 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 400 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 918-7050 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Hai, Shaikh A, MD4,8, M

NPI #1932120144 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail:

LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM

Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Harry Sendzischew MD<sup>8</sup> NPI #1578561601 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 208 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 868-5323 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Kendall Hospital

Hart, Valerie J, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1609037704 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1321 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 12 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-1800

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5Sicu Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1902 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Hasbun, Rene M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1780617233 7371 SW 24th St Miami, FL 33155 (786) 360-4051 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM Medical Group: Unlimited Care Medical Center

Henriques, Steven M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1972731727 3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5092 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida

Kendall Hospital

Hernandez Cano, Alejandro M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1285613679 55 W 3rd St Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 446-3636 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Hernandez, Mauricio T, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1467436501 11760 SW 40th St Ste 635 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 220-2121 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W 8:00AM-4:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mauricio Hernandez Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Hernia Institute of Florida<sup>8</sup> NPI #1033216767 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 501 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-0609 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Hochwald, Steven N, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1912943010 4306 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2397 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hui, Vanessa, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1093093858 1295 NW 14th St FI 2 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-9110 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-9110 Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English, Mandarin Staff Language(s): Cantonese, Mandarin Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9110 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9110 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): Cantonese, English, Mandarin* Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Jacobs, Moises, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1245206143 9380 SW 150th St Ste 250 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5030 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Jayanetti, Cham A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1316052228 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 505 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 668-1660 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://MIAMIVASCULARSUR GERY.COM Medical Group: Reiss Kang Burks Jayanetti & Pereda

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

6280 Sunset Dr Ste 400 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 668-1660 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://MIAMIVASCULARSUR GERY.COM Medical Group: Reiss Kang Burks Jayanetti & Pereda 6280 Sunset Dr Ste 609 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 668-1660 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIVASCULA RSURGERY.COM Medical Group: Reiss Kang

Joshi, Devendra, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1639505464 6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Burks Jayanetti & Pereda

Juarez, Luis, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1659560332 230 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 825-9057 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Luis Juarez Md Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital Kahane, Gerardo J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1427170190 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 210 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 285-5092 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 540 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 936-2565 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Kang, Naixin, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1215229711 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-0783 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5468 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl Accw4Acc W Th Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-0790 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Kang, Steven S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1154391456 6280 Sunset Dr Ste 400 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 668-1660 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://MIAMIVASCULARSUR GERY.COM Medical Group: Reiss Kang Burks Jayanetti & Pereda

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Kanter, Steven R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1174548713 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 803 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 279-9522 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Surgical Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 803E

Miami, FL 33176 (305) 279-9522 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM

Medical Group: South Florida Surgical Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Katzman, Howard E, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1306849724 1120 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

6200 SW 73rd St # 0 South Miami, FL 33143 (706) 596-6723 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM 8770 SW 144th St Palmetto Bay, FL 33176 (305) 252-9408 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8770 SW 144th St # 0 Palmetto Bay, FL 33176 (305) 252-9408 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

8900 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-1960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 301E Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-2800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 504 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 504W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

# Florida - Miami-Dade

9200 S Dadeland Blvd Ste 101 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-1044 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

9555 SW 162nd Ave Miami, FL 33196 (786) 467-2000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

975 Baptist Way Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 252-9408 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

Kaufman, Joyce I, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1265634380 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 12 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5Sicu Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community Kenel-Pierre, Stefan C, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1407014848 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-0783 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Haitian Creole, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Kesmodel, Susan B, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1093814758 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2907 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Surgical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Surgical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Khithani, Amit, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1396023495 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 400 Aventura, FL 33180 (302) 285-5092 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5092 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 208 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 669-7331 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Kutlu, Onur C, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1881905941 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 *Provider Language(s): English, Turkish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 *Provider Language(s): English, Turkish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Turkish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 403 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Turkish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 302 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 689-1910 *Provider Language(s): English, Turkish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-2424 *Provider Language(s): English, Turkish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lamas, Jose R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1679502967 372 W 47th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 693-5407 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lamas Surgical Associates Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Lamelas, Joseph, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1184613713 1295 NW 14th St Ste H Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2780 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1295 NW 14th St Ste H2nd Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2784

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 589-2275 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 589-2275 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lawson, Nuria M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1467423400 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 313 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 558-4428 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Nuria Lawson Md Pl Hospital Affiliations: Steward

Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital Miramar

#### Legaspi Sauter, Adrian, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1447257522

7150 W 20th Ave Ste 615 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-6657 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Steward Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Lew, John I, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1801817481 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4444 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-2424 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Lieberman, Howard M, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, Μ NPI #1972766632 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-5511 Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Yiddish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Yiddish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1280 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Yiddish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine- Surgical Intensive Care Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson

South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1249 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Yiddish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine- Surgical Intensive Care Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community. Pht Jackson

South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Yiddish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Yiddish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine- Surgical Intensive Care Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Lineen, Edward B, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1861676264 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2363 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Livingstone, Alan S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1306801808 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6894 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2Nd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida

Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Rm 3550 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital Lombillo, Juan Manuel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1457445959 11880 Bird Rd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 553-0554 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Lujan, Henry J, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1699731265 9195 Sunset Dr Ste 230 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 271-0300 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center

Lynn, Mauricio, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1235195025 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave FI Accw4Acc W Th Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian,

Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Vascular & Endovascula Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

## Mallis, Michael J JR, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1477567642 20803 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33180 (954) 276-8559 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Memorial Healthcare System Hospital Affiliations: West Boca Medical Center

Marchetti, Floriano, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1922063882 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9110 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9110 *Provider Language(s): English*,

Italian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Martinez, Jose M, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1073579330 1201 NW 16th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-2424 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 10pd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 403 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-2424

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -

Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Martinez, Rodolfo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1831168442 11760 SW 40th St Ste 734 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 227-3388 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Marttos, Antonio C JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1801989637 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community

Masri, Mohammad M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1629040787 7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 600 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 328-8537 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Mawad, Maurice R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1508101809 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-1005 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 101 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 428-1059 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgerv Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

McKenney, Mark G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1437212099 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Mederos, Raul JR, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1396861712 372 W 47th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 693-5407 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Lamas Surgical Associates

Medina, Carlos R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1487895124 11760 Bird Rd Ste 606 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 817-7808 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos Medina Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 201 Aventura, FL 33180 (786) 817-7808 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MEDINAPLASTI CSURGERY.COM Medical Group: Carlos Medina Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Mella Catinchi, Juan R, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1952561763 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-7500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Meneses, Evander C, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1477094720 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 210 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 285-5092 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery

Merchant, Nipun B, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1174607279 1475 NW 12th Ave # 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5555 Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati, Hindi Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati, Hindi Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati, Hindi Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Miller, Glenn P, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1427233006 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-SA 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail: COM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists

Mir. Haaris S. MD<sup>8</sup>. M NPI #1285827337 11750 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLABURN.COM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLABURN.COM Medical Group: Palm Beach **General Surgery** Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Miranda-Alicea, Irving, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1033407879 2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 402 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1286 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 8:30AM-2:00PM TH 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community, Jackson West Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 9380 SW 150th St Ste 295 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5018 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Jackson West Medical Center

Morejon, Orlando V, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1821048596 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Namias, Nicholas, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1326004227 1611 NW 12th Avo

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1294 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Urdu* Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Urdu* Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Urdu* Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Nguyen, Dao M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1992997522 1295 NW 14th St Ste H Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-3366 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Vietnamese* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Thoracic & Cardio Surg Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2363 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Vietnamese* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Thoracic & Cardio Surg Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

8333 NW 53rd St Miami, FL 33166 (305) 689-3366 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Vietnamese* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Thoracic & Cardio Surg Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Oeltjen, John C, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1629099213 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community Palm Beach General Surgery<sup>8</sup> NPI #1235326760 11750 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English* 

11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English* 

21097 NE 27th Ct Miami, FL 33180 (305) 285-5092 *Provider Language(s): English* 

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 210 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 285-5092 *Provider Language(s): English* 

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 320 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 285-5092 *Provider Language(s): English* 

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 540 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 936-2565 *Provider Language(s): English* 

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 400 Aventura, FL 33180 (302) 285-5092 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3641 S Miami Ave Ste 170 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5775 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5092 *Provider Language(s): English*  6705 S Red Rd Ste 504 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 669-7331

Florida - Miami-Dade

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 208 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 669-7331 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Paluvoi, Nivedh V, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1043575194 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-9110 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish, Telugu* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

### Paramo, Juan, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1790715365 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 250 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

4306 Alton Rd Fl 2Nd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2397 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Paulus, Elizabeth A, MD<sup>3,9</sup>, F NPI #1962632349 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Plasencia, Gustavo, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1386723567 9195 Sunset Dr Ste 230 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 271-0300 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Jackson West

Medical Center

Puente, Orlando A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1811976459 11760 SW 40th St Ste 448 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 596-0600 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

7400 SW 62nd Ave South Miami, FL 33143 (386) 427-0558 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

8955 SW 87th Ct Ste 110 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-0600 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Pust, Gerd D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1295998110 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1249 *Provider Language(s): English, German* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English, German* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Quality Surgical Management<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1184808586 13900 NE 3rd Ct Miami, FL 33161 (305) 893-2288 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

18905 NE 25th Ave Miami, FL 33180 (305) 932-6360 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

201 NE 112th St Miami, FL 33161 (305) 466-9988 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

2525 SW 75th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (800) 226-8874 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

5300 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (800) 226-8874 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5725 NW 186th St Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 466-9988 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Rafael Diaz Acosta MD<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1902351083 13335 SW 124th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 823-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

701 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Rafols, Marc, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1366893976 4302 Alton Rd Ste 720 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-4835 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Ramirez, Daniel E JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1386933000 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 350 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Ramirez, Jose A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1841239134 9200 S Dadeland Blvd Ste 101 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-1044 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: American Access Care Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Ramirez, Marcela C, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1578724365 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Ravelo, Jorge E, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1811977002 2140 W 68th St Ste 307 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 231-1664 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-5:00PM F 10:00AM-12:00PM

Rebollar, Miguel R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1831108729 1435 W 49th PI Ste 201 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-4155 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-7:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miguel R Rebollar Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

810

Renda, Michael L, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1104239946 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Renfrow, Michael R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1902068836 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 803E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 279-9522 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Surgical Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Rey, Jorge, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1982855466 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-0783 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 403 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics.

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

7000 W 12th Ave Ste 4 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 243-8272 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Reyna, Roberto, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1578582664 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 609 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-6167 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:30AM-5:00PM TU 8:00AM-5:00PM W-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardio-vascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Rodgers, Steven E, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1114933488 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6894 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Other, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2Nd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Other, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Other, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Rm 3550 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Other, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Other, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Surgical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Romero, Roderick J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1336349125 9380 SW 150th St Ste 250 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Rua, Ignacio, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1235132549 5000 University Dr Miami, FL 33146 (706) 308-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

8900 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-1960 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 301E Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-2800 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 504W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-2030 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami 9555 SW 162nd Ave Miami, FL 33196 (786) 467-2000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami 975 Baptist Way Homestead, FL 33033 (786) 243-8000 Provider Language(s): English,

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Rubio, Gustavo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1417299702 2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 402 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1286 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: TH 1:00PM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Ruiz, Gabriel, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1295936995 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Sabates, Braulio L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1417904327 10725 NW 58th St Ste C-7 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 669-7331 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PARALLON.CO Μ Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PARALLON.CO Μ Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

6705 S Red Rd Ste 504 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 669-7331 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Medical Term Interpreter Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PARALLON.CO Μ Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 208 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 669-7331 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PARALLON.CO Μ Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgerv Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Salazar, Juan A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1730136748 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Beach **General Surgery** Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 6705 S Red Rd Ste 504 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 669-7331 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-5:00PM F 8:45AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Beach **General Surgery** Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 8700 N Kendall Dr Ste 208 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 669-7331 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Beach **General Surgery** Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Sasevich-Lorenzana, Michael J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1629271200 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 856-0115 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery

Schulman, Carl I, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1679539977 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Selvaggi, Gennaro, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1255353165 1801 NW 9th Ave FI 5Th Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5046 Provider Language(s): English, Italian. Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Broward Health Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 300 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5160 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Sendzischew, Harry, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1558426049 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 208 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 868-5323 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Serentill, Luis H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1922050590 2975 Coral Way FI 2 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 456-6544 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Shah, Samir R, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1881893741 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 907 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 468-4185 *Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5803 NW 151st St Ste 105 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 596-3080 Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health Pl Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Singh, Devinder, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1568646321 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 200Bldg Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Sleeman, Danny, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1730145558 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 10pd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community

2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 2007 Miami, FL 33122 (305) 243-2424

Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 403 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000

Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-2424

Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste N Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-3400 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Sosa, Jorge L, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1740249796 3499 W 4th Ave Ste 201 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-0411 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

Spector, Seth A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1518923846 1201 NW 16th St Rm B639 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 324-3244 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Surgical Oncology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 2Nd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Rm 3550 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4902 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

\_\_\_\_\_

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Stahl, Kenneth D, MD, M NPI #1043460488 1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Vietnamese* Hours: M-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Stewart, Allan S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1174559231 3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Northwest Hospital

Surgical Group of Miami<sup>8</sup> NPI #1861495293 8770 SW 144th St # 0 Palmetto Bay, FL 33176 (305) 252-9408 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Surgical Group Of Miami<sup>8</sup> NPI #1861495293 8900 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-1960 Provider Language(s): English

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 504W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 324-4840 *Provider Language(s): English* 

NPI #1497799761 7765 SW 87th Ave Ste 212 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 596-3080 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GASTROHEALT H.COM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital Tabbara, Marwan R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1396734869 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-0783 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Steward Florida Medical Center, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Broward Health Coral Springs

Szomstein, Marcos, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2363 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Florida Medical Center, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Broward Health Coral Springs

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital, Steward Florida Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Broward Health Coral Springs

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 4th Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Northwest Hospital, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Broward Health Coral Springs, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Florida Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 4Th Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Florida Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital, Broward Health Coral Springs, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

7000 W 12th Ave Ste 4 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 243-8272

Provider Language(s): Arabic, English

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Florida Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Broward Health Coral Springs

### Taubman, Michele L, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1477727360 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 301E Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-2800 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 504 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-3:30PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 504W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

9555 SW 162nd Ave Miami, FL 33196 (800) 841-4236 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

# Tekin, Akin, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1457528531 1801 NW 9th Ave FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 355-5006 *Provider Language(s): English, Turkish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Tenet Florida Physicians Ser<sup>8</sup> NPI #1659417467 1040 Caribbean Way Miami, FL 33132 (786) 398-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

## Florida - Miami-Dade

1100 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-1227 Provider Language(s): English

1100 NW 95th St Fl 2 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 694-3775 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1190 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-2463 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1190 NW 95th St Ste 303 Miami, FL 33150 (786) 607-8047 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1190 NW 95th St Ste 404 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 932-1227 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 703 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 892-4114 *Provider Language(s): English* 

17501 Biscayne Blvd Ste 4H Aventura, FL 33160 (305) 949-7101 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2001 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (561) 835-3396 *Provider Language(s): English* 

241 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-2233 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

2601 SW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 822-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 602 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 476-3421 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 604 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 551-9779 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 607 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 774-9400 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 701 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 446-7472 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 705 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 443-5585 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 901 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-7282 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 903 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 443-5585 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: F 8:30AM-5:00PM

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 907 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-7282 *Provider Language(s): English*  3100 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-8461 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3650 NW 82nd Ave Doral, FL 33166 (844) 214-9573 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 502 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 594-9333 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3901 NW 79th Ave Ste 222 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 593-1122 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3905 NW 107th Ave Ste 409 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 594-9333 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6175 NW 153rd St Ste 225 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 756-0883 *Provider Language(s): English* 

651 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-6100 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-8510 Provider Language(s): English

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 104 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-8510 *Provider Language(s): English*  7100 W 20th Ave Ste 107 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 205 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-9300 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 301 Hialeah, FL 33016 (954) 476-9404 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 314 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-9300 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 504 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 819-1820 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7150 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-6657 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7150 W 20th Ave Ste 615 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-6657 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7500 SW 8th St Ste 206 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 856-8166 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (847) 776-8887 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

777 E 25th St Ste 308 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-7887 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Ste 409 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-0001 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Ste 420 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 696-0001 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8660 W Flagler St Ste 130 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 551-9779 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8720 N Kendall Dr Ste 108 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 607-8047 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9526 NE 2nd Ave Ste 101 Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 756-0883 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Texidor, Vangie A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1952611022 2000 NW 87th Ave Ste 217 Doral, FL 33172 (954) 955-4547 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South FI Surg Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital

#### Thaller, Seth R, MD, M NPI #1750347571

NPI #1750347571 1321 NW 14th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1321 NW 14th St Ste 402 Miami, FL 33125

(305) 243-7500 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 174th St Ste 402 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1601 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4500 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Tillman, Marah, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1700230703 3181 Coral Way Ste 301 Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 856-1002 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Bay Surgical Group

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Tongson, Krystina C, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1457742843 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 918-7050 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Trapana, Evan J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1639610983 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2East Bldg Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146

Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Trujillo, Charles, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1528487451 4302 Alton Rd Ste 720 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-4835 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Tsoukas, Athanassios I, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1982607289 8900 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-1960 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Greek, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 301E Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-2800 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Greek, Spanish* Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-2030 Provider Language(s): English, French, Greek, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 504W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English,* French, Greek, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: University

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 504

Unger, Stephen W, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1811906886 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

4302 Alton Rd Ste 720 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-4835 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

6050 W 20th Ave Fl 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Vasudevan, Vanitha, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1639313315

7150 W 20th Ave Ste 615 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-6657 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Steward Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Vedula, Anil S, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1841527710 2801 NE 213th St Ste 1006 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 945-7433 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Retina Macula Specialists Of Miami

# Velazquez Stuart, Juan L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1740581180 3181 Coral Way Ste 301 Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 856-1002 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Bay Surgical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Florida Medical Center Velazquez, Omaida C, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1447287735 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-0783 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2363 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Wang, Shelly F, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1750861472 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste C150 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-3627 Provider Language(s): Chinese, English, Mandarin Staff Language(s): Mandarin Interpreter Language(s): Mandarin Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Watch, Libby S, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1831238864 5000 University Dr Coral Gables, FL 33146 (786) 308-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8900 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-1960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 301E Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-2800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 504 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

9555 SW 162nd Ave Miami, FL 33196 (786) 467-2000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

975 Baptist Way Homestead, FL 33033 (786) 243-8000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Xydas, Steve, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1083779888 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2110 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2121 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, Greek Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Yoon, John, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1174950232 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 400 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 918-7050 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists

Zadeh, Jonathan, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1578913174 4306 Alton Rd Fl 2 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2397 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

#### **Surgery - Hand**

Alex, Stephen, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1225080518 6705 SW 57th Ave Ste 304 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 476-1182 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.STEPHENALEX. COM Medical Group: Stephen Alex Md Alfonso, Daniel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1790943884 9035 Sunset Dr Ste 203 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 308-0210 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miki & Alfonso H U Ext Ct

Balaguer, Eric J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1679747067 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 505 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 595-1317 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Italian* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Institute For Joint Reconstruction

9299 SW 152nd St Ste 103 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 595-1317 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Italian Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Institute For Joint Reconstruction

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Basadre, Jesse O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1609941244 1699 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 631-8300 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jesse O Basadre Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Burn and Reconstructive Centers of FL

NPI #1013283803 1100 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33150 (706) 863-9595 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Burn And Reconstructive Centers Of Fl<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1013283803 11760 SW 40th St Ste 606 Miami, FL 33175 (706) 863-9595 Provider Language(s): English

11750 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33175 (706) 863-9595 *Provider Language(s): English* 

20900 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33180 (706) 863-9595 *Provider Language(s): English*  11750 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33175 (706) 863-9595 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 101 Doral, FL 33166 (706) 863-9595 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3663 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (706) 863-9595 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (706) 863-9595 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Calva-Cerqueira, Daniel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1366651549 2734 SW 37th Ave Coconut Grove, FL 33133 (305) 642-4263 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Hand

#### Cappelleti, Giacomo, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1194091488 8905 SW 87th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish*

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hand Institute Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Chen, David, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1427190008 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2 Miami, EL 33136

Florida - Miami-Dade

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Dodds, Seth D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1356336283 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Fullerton, Natalia, MD, F

NPI #1154689453 1321 NW 14th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital Garcia, Onelio JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1861502353 7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 407 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 448-8900 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Onelio Garcia Jr Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Gibson, Jeffrey J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1689650079 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 403 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 858-1986 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Jeffrey J Gibson, Md Plastic & Reconstru Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Gonzalez-Hernandez, Eduardo, CCC<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1578515532 401 SW 42nd Ave Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-4493 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Eduardo Gonzalez Hernandez Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Gonzalez-Hernandez, Eduardo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1578515532 401 S Le Jeune Rd Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-4493 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Hoffler, Charles E II, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1043496896 11760 Bird Rd Ste 610 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hand Institute Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

8905 SW 87th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Hand Institute Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 101E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Hand Institute Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Hui-Chou, Helen G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1902943962 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-3000

Provider Language(s): Chinese, English

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): Chinese*,

English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Husain, Tarik M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1578649646 400 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 412 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 915-3989 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South FI Surg Specialists Komlos, Daniel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1619362365 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 540 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 933-9440 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Marshall, Deirdre M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1508880733 6360 Sunset Dr Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-5790 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Miki, Roberto A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1720286529 9035 Sunset Dr Ste 203 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 308-0210 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miki & Alfonso H U Ext Ct Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

9035 SW 72nd St Ste 203 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 308-0210 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miki & Alfonso H U Ext Ct Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Miller, Stephen J, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1023084670 6280 Sunset Dr Ste 200 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 668-5636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Stephen J Miller Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Mir, Haaris S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1285827337 11750 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLABURN.COM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLABURN.COM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Orbay Aran, Maria-Carolina, MD<sup>s</sup>, F NPI #1265819692 11760 Bird Rd Ste 610 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hand Institute

8905 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 661-4747 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: SU 7:00PM-9:00PM M 7:00AM-9:00PM W-TH 7:00AM-9:00PM F 7:00PM-9:00PM SA 7:00AM-9:00PM

8905 SW 87th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Hand Institute Orbay-Cerrato, Jorge L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1508817693 8905 SW 87th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 667-8686 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hand Institute Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Owens, Patrick W, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1972567352 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2East Bldg Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Panthaki, Zubin J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1881659696 1120 NW 14th St FI 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4500 Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati Staff Language(s): French, Gujarati Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1120 NW 14th St Fl 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4500 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati* Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1321 NW 14th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati Staff Language(s): French, Gujarati Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 402 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 402W Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4500 Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati Staff Language(s): French, Gujarati Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Rodriguez, Ofer, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1679558837 2525 SW 64th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (305) 670-4343 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Rubio, Francisco, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1225225766 8905 SW 87th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hand Institute Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 101E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Hand Institute Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Shim, Stephanie S, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1427476563 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 247A Miami, FL 33180 (305) 674-2090 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Xu, Kyle Y, MD, M

NPI #1942594023 1321 NW 14th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

828

#### **Surgery - Head and Neck**

Arnold, David J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1710905187 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6704 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Franzmann, Elizabeth J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F

NPI #1609894872 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Sargi, Zoukaa B, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1386854032 1400 NW 12th Ave # Ent-7 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

**Suurna, Maria V, MD<sup>®</sup>, F** NPI #1609095918 1400 NW 12th AveEnt 7 North

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Speech Language Therap Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Weed, Donald T, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1972537348 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Surgery - Knee

Fideler, Kathryn, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1568997534 1085 Kane Concourse Bay Harbor Islands, FL 33154 (305) 674-2090 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 247 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4302 Alton Rd Ste 220 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2090 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Schiffman, Eric D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1033327150 20601 E Dixie Hwy Ste 410 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 933-9440 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 540 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 933-9440 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital

#### **Surgery - Neurological**

Acebal, Pablo J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1598791212 10095 SW 88th St Ste 103 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 220-2455 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.THECNSGROUP. NET Medical Group: Consultants In Neurological Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

#### Aldo F Berti MD<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1235422791 7600 SW 57th Ave Ste 309 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-8288 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Basil, Gregory W, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245624386 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-4392 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Benjamin, Carolina G, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1447541800 1295 NW 14th St Ste 1700 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 306 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

160 NW 170th St North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

830

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-7878 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Benveniste, Ronald J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1356405187 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B Miami, FL 33136

(305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Berti, Aldo F, MD<sup>3,4,8,21</sup>, M NPI #1437163276 7600 SW 57th Ave Ste 309 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-8288 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Portuguese Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Neurosurgical Center Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Burks, Stephen S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1275952996 1295 NW 14th St Ste 1700 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 150 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-3627 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Consultants IN Neurological Surgery<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1336323500 10095 N Kendall Dr Ste 103 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 504-0904 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1004 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 697-2848 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2801 NE 213th St Ste 809 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 697-2848 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

3641 S Miami Ave Ste 353B Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-4334 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6200 Sunset Dr Ste 403 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 405-8789 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Cordeiro, Joacir G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245712207 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

160 NW 170th St North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Cote, Ian, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1457762221 1295 NW 14th St Ste 1700 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 121Wing Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

9380 SW 150th St Ste 290 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community

9380 SW 150th St Ste 290B Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-4664 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

9380 SW 152nd St Ste 270 Miami, FL 33157 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community

Cruz, Gilberto M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1124011515 4160 W 16th Ave Ste 506 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 819-4432 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-3:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### **Specialists**

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Cummock, Matthew, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1669869665 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics **Fibers Neurological Institute**<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1477092898 20900 Biscavne Blvd

20900 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33180 (786) 607-5911 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Gervin, Stephen Z, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1114983020 21000 NE 28th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 682-9944 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: W 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Stephen Z Gervin Md Facs Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke

Goel, Gunjan, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1245526607 3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 526-6344 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Broward Neurosurgeons Goldsmit, Samuel K, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1518221266 323 Sunny Isles Blvd Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Neurosurg Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4302 Alton Rd Ste 830 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2950 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Neurosurg Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Granit, Volkan, MD, M NPI #1194012930 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish, Turkish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Green, Barth A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1730106204 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Guerrero, Cesar E, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1386829554 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 308 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-9517 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cesar E Guerrero Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Guevara, Eugenio M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1033305701 777 E 25th St Ste 319 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-8585 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Eugenio Moises Guevara Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Hialeah Hospital

Heros, Roberto C, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1962466987 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Ibars, George C, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1356322986 6200 SW 72nd St Ste 403 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 740-8036 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): French, Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Medical Term Interpreter Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.THECNSGROUP. NET Medical Group: Consultants In Neurological Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Ivan, Michael E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1669700365 1295 NW 14th St Ste 1700 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

9380 SW 150th St Ste 290B Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Jagid, Jonathan R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1699792119 1295 NW 14th St Ste 1700 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

For more information about behavioral/mental health benefits, see "Accessing your behavioral/mental health benefits" in the Introduction section of this directory.

Specialists

# Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Jorge, Allan M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1720165012 6705 S Red Rd Ste 522 South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 517-8650 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.THECNSGROUP. NET Medical Group: Miami Neuroscience Center Hospital Affiliations: Kindred Hosp So FI Coral Gables, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Kantrowitz, Allen B, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1841258464 323 Sunny Isles Blvd Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Neurosurg Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4300 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2130 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Neurosurg Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4302 Alton Rd Ste 810 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2950 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Kaushal, Ritesh D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1710298138 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 107 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-8510 *Provider Language(s): English, Marathi* Medical Group: Steward Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Klem, Jack M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1871710004 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 937-3022 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Broward Neurosurgeons Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center. Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

8720 N Kendall Dr Ste 108 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 554-7679 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Broward Neurosurgeons Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital. Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Komotar, Ricardo J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1487803094 1295 NW 14th St Ste 1700 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-1615 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Krieger, David, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1508033101 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 540 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 937-3022 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Broward Neurosurgeons Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Landy, Howard J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1861419392 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-0201 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lasner, Todd M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1568429322 323 Sunny Isles Blvd Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Neurosurg

4302 Alton Rd Ste 810 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2950 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Levi, Allan D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1386608016 1295 NW 14th St Ste 1700 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida Lozen, Andrew, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1760624787 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 540 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 937-3022 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Luther, Evan, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1356704019 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl Accw4Acc W Th Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5937 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Miami Neuroscience Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1073894101 1435 W 49th PI Ste 402 Hialeah, FL 33012 (786) 517-8650 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

6129 SW 70th St South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 871-6800 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6705 SW 57th Ave Ste 522 South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 517-8650 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 210 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 871-6800 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Morrison Clinic NPI #1861954141 1475 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (314) 881-5229 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Neurohealth Associates<sup>8</sup> NPI #1710427984 20020 W Dixie Hwy Ste 609 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 531-7751 *Provider Language(s): English* 

777 E 25th St Ste 302 Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 534-7751 *Provider Language(s): English* 

O'Phelan, Kristine H, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1427110501 1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 405 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1258 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Penaranda, Ruben D, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1609862408 1150 Campo Sano Ave Ste 400 Miami, FL 33146 (305) 779-7381 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

15680 SW 88th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 436-9933 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

242 N Lejeune Rd Fl 2 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 448-0809 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

### Florida - Miami-Dade

242 NW Le Jeune Rd Fl 2 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 567-2080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

5000 University Dr Fl 2 Miami, FL 33146 (305) 779-7381 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

8600 SW 92nd St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 275-4755 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

9035 Sunset Dr Ste 103 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 275-4755 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Peterson, Eric C, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1801900436 1295 NW 14th St Ste 1700 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English*,

Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Prats, Antonio R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1639130354 3641 S Miami Ave Ste 353B Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-4334 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.THECNSGROUP. NET Medical Group: Consultants In Neurological Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Shah, Ashish H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1760801021 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-4392 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Starke, Robert M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1821222712 1295 NW 14th St Ste 1700 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Traina, Joseph, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1245211630 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 403 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 740-8036 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Web Address: HTTP://WWW.THECNSGROUP. NET Medical Group: Consultants In Neurological Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 6200 SW 72nd St Ste 403 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 740-8036 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): French, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.THECNSGROUP. NET Medical Group: Consultants In Neurological Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Urakov, Timur, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1295090488 1295 NW 14th St Ste 1700 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 Provider Language(s): English, Russian Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Russian Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 Provider Language(s): English, Russian Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 Provider Language(s): English, Russian Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Valerio-Pascua, Jose E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, Μ NPI #1619148293 6129 SW 70th St South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 871-6800 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Neuroscience Center Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, **Cleveland Clinic Florida Health** System

1400 NW 12th Ave

Provider Language(s): English,

Miami, FL 33136

(305) 243-4000

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Vanni, Steven, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1659396448 20950 NE 27th Ct Ste 300 Miami, FL 33180 (954) 475-9244 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Wang, Michael Y, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1053347906 1295 NW 14th St Ste 1700 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Neurosurgery Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Widi, Gabriel, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1639342926 777 E 25th St Ste 302 Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 534-7751 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Neurohealth Associates

777 E 25th St Ste 308 Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 534-7751 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Neurohealth Associates

Wolf, Aizik L, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1760443766 6129 SW 70th St South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 871-6800 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Neuroscience Center Yavagal, Dileep R, MD, M NPI #1689661217 1150 NW 14th St Ste 410 Miami, FL 33136 (877) 927-8000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Kannada, Marathi* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Kannada, Marathi* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward North Shore Medical Center

#### Surgery - Ophthalmology Cornea

Aran, Alberto J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1225039936 1097 S Le Jeune Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYE.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

18926 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 278-9677 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYE.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center 2140 W 68th St Ste 405 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-1600

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

250 S Le Jeune Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center 290 NW 165th St Ph 2 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 949-1600 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Medical Group: Aran Eve Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center 8000 SW 117th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-2022 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eve Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

8700 W Flagler St Ste 403 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Lacayo, Gaston O III, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1902937923 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 400E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Pelletier, Jesse S, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1952440372 1400 NE Miami Gardens Dr Ste 203 Miami, FL 33179 (305) 864-1500 Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ocean Opthalmology

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Reyes-Capo, Daniela P, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1962907469 15955 SW 96th St Ste 206 Miami, FL 33196 (786) 621-9500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 400E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Sabates, Mario A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740330984 1385 Coral Way FI 3 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 854-3307 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-W 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-3:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.EYESURGEONS OFMIAMI.COM Medical Group: Rafael Hernandez Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Shulman, Matthew D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1730599903 15955 SW 96th St Ste 206 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 598-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 400E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Center For Excellence In Eyecare

# Surgery - Ophthalmology Retina

Albini, Thomas A, MD, M NPI #1831106079 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): Croatian, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Palm Bea Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Baalhaness, Meir M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1114001427 1097 S Le Jeune Rd Miami, FL 33134 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

18926 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 278-9677 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

250 S Le Jeune Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-7459 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

8000 SW 117th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-2022 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital 8501 SW 124th Ave Ste 109 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 271-4544 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.KENDALLEYEIN STITUTE.COM Medical Group: Kendall Eye Institute Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca

Florida Jfk Hospital

8700 W Flagler St Ste 403 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Diaz, Jose D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1265813810 1701 NE 164th St Ste 200 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 947-0027 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Dan Hoffman Mds Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Larkin Community Hospital 2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 907 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 712-6117 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Retina Consultants Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Larkin Community Hospital 3230 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 443-3330 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Isidoro Zarco Md Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Larkin Community Hospital

NPI #1942238522 1385 Coral Way Miami, FL 33145 (305) 643-8871 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.RETINAMACULA MIAMI.COM Medical Group: Retina Macula Specialists Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 182 NE 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 651-4300 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.RETINAMACULA MIAMI.COM Medical Group: Retina Macula Specialists Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 184 NE 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 655-0411 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.RETINAMACULA MIAMI.COM Medical Group: Retina Macula Specialists Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Lara, Wilfredo C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

# Florida - Miami-Dade

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 501 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 655-0411 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.RETINAMACULA MIAMI.COM/ Medical Group: Retina Macula Specialists Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Levy, Jay H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1851388201 184 NE 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 655-0411 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Retina Macula Specialists Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Reinherz, Benjamin J, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1124422175 11900 Biscayne Blvd Ste 806 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 830-4115 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

120 NE 167th St Miami, FL 33162 (305) 940-5100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

1701 NE 164th St Ste 200 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 947-0027 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: SU 8:00AM-8:00PM M-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Rosenfeld, Philip J, MD, M NPI #1285659722 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Palm Bea Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Jfk Hospital, University Of Miami

Shienbaum, Gary, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1770781502 2050 NE 163rd St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 442-0066 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Airala Laser & Cataract Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Hospitals & Clinics

Wals, Kenneth T, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1023057395 1097 S Le Jeune Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYE.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates 18926 S Dixie Hwy

Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 278-9677 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYE.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates 2140 W 68th St Ste 405 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 274-2022 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: TH 8:00AM-10:30AM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates

250 S Le Jeune Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ARANEYE.COM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates 290 NW 165th St Ph 2Floor 4 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 949-1600 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: SU 12:01AM-11:59PM M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 12:01AM-11:59PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates 8000 SW 117th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-2022 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: SU 12:01AM-11:59PM M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 12:01AM-11:59PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates 8700 W Flagler St Ste 403 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 442-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Surgery - Oral and Maxillofacial

Armentano, Lawrence A JR, DDS<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1649567918 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2005 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 256-5270 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

9380 SW 150th St Ste 170 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5270 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Armentano, Lawrence A JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1649567918 1611 NW 12th Ave FI 2Acc E Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6070 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Oral Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Cardenas, Luis E, DMD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1912965930 21110 Biscayne Blvd Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-4955 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Oral Fac Rec & Implt Ctr/so Fl Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 305 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-4955 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Oral Fac Rec & Implt Ctr/so Fl Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Westside Hospital

Carro, Odile M, DMD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1700196854 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2005 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-6725 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

9380 SW 150th St Ste 170 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5270 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Friedman, Kurt E, DDS<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1477511491 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 305 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-4955 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Oral Fac Rec & Implt Ctr/so Fl 975 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 204 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 672-1611 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Oral Fac Rec & Implt Ctr/so Fl

Goldwaser, Batya R, DMD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1326277047 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 305 Miami, FL 33180 (954) 358-4260 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Oral Fac Rec & Implt Ctr/so Fl Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Lopez, Juan G, DMD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1447281720 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 305 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 932-4955 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Oral Fac Rec & Implt Ctr/so Fl

Montero, Jose, DDS<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1356609226 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2005 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-6725 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Oral Surgery Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

9380 SW 150th St Ste 170 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 689-6725 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Oral Surgery Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Oral Fac Rec and Implt Center/so FL NPI #1972703619 21110 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33180 (305) 932-4955 Provider Language(s): English

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 205 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 932-4955 *Provider Language(s): English* 

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 305 Aventura, FL 33180 (954) 227-4892 *Provider Language(s): English* 

975 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 204 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 672-1611 *Provider Language(s): English*  Peleg, Michael, DMD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1295791085 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2005 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-6725 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Romanian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 205 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-6725 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Romanian* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht

Jackson Memorial Hospital

9380 SW 150th St Ste 170 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5270 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Romanian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Sawatari, Yoh, DDS<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1629013354 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2005 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-6725 Provider Language(s): English 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-6725 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Oral Surgery

9380 SW 150th St Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-6618 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9380 SW 150th St Ste 170 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-5270 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### **Surgery - Orofacial Plastic**

Marban, Alex J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1730377581 290 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 557-0642 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: TU-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Alex Jorge Marban Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### **Surgery - Orthopedic**

Al Maaieh, Motasem A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1790053841 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-7600 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3208 *Provider Language(s): Arabic*,

English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Alex, Stephen, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1225080518 6705 SW 57th Ave Ste 304 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 476-1182 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.STEPHENALEX. COM Medical Group: Stephen Alex Md

Alfonso, Daniel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1790943884 9035 Sunset Dr Ste 203 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 308-0210 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miki & Alfonso H U Ext Ct

# All-Pro Orthopedics and Sports Medicine<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1770837148 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 110 Hialeah, FL 33016 (954) 322-1110 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 412 Hialeah, FL 33016 (954) 322-1110 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 104A Miami, FL 33183 (305) 403-0131 *Provider Language(s): English*  Appel, Andrew J, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1538102124 11801 SW 90th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 595-1317 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 505

Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 595-1317

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

9299 SW 152nd St Ste 103 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 595-1317

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Medical Center, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Arango, Dillonelijah, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1437598232 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 101 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-0401 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://OSSFLA.COM Medical Group: Orthopedic Specialists Of Sout Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital Baraga, Michael G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1508067620 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3229 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3229 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-2900 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

900 NW 17th St Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Beauperthuy, Gilbert D, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1447222047 351 N Lejeune Rd Ste 205 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 649-2133 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-12:00PM Medical Group: Le Jeune Orthopedics Assoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 205 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 649-2133 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Le Jeune

Orthopedics Ássoc Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Best, Thomas M, MD, M NPI #1669439782 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Blythe, Stephen E, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1952300949 4950 S Le Jeune Rd Ste G Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 667-0660 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Boomsma, Shawn E, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1407296486 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3229 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Brown, Christopher A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1598728628 2260 NE 123rd St North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 674-5956 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: F 8:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.OAUSA.COM Medical Group: Ortho Florida Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Imperial Point, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

#### Carvajal Alba, Jaime A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1902048655

1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2667 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# (305) 243-3000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5188 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-2020 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2

Miami, FL 33136

Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Ceballos, Cesar E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1952366502 3905 NW 107th Ave # Site403 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 596-2828 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

3905 NW 107th Ave Ste 403 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 596-2828 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

7800 SW 87th Ave Ste A110 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 596-2828 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Chaplin, Paul B, MD<sup>1,3,8</sup>, M NPI #1487747168 4302 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2090 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Chen, David, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1427190008 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Clarke, Matthew G, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1497912877 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.KENDALLORTH O.COM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Corces, Arturo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1750331914 11801 SW 90th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 495-8107 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Institute For Joint Reconstruction Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 9299 SW 152nd St Ste 103 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 400-4798 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Medical Group: Miami Institute For Joint Reconstruction Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

D'Amore, Peter W, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1730611302 7975 NW 154th St Ste 460 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (954) 473-6344 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital D'Apuzzo, Michele R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1396865606 1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2663 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Deben, Sophia E, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1679511174 2260 NE 123rd St North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 674-5956 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-12:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.IORTHODOCS.C OM Medical Group: Ortho Florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Dennis, Michael G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1447343249 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 590 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 748-4533 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ortho Florida

Diaz, Tony, DO<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1962406751 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 101 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-0401 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Orthopedic Specialists Of Sout Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital Dodds, Seth D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1356336283 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Donshik, Jon D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1396748091 2925 Aventura Blvd Ste 102 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 937-2160 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ortho Florida Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Easterling, Kenneth J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1942203385 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 101 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-0401 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.OSSFLA.COM Medical Group: Orthopedic Specialists Of Sout Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Memorial Hospital Miramar

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Ebersberger, Marc L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1073721726 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 540 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 933-9440 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Coral Springs, Broward Health Medical Center, Holy Cross Hospital

Eismont, Frank J, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1720042310 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Evans, Theodore A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1942206701 9165 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 233-0011 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida International Orthopaedics Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Fernandez, Joseph I, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1346293586 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 275-5677 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 101E

Miami, FL 33176 (305) 275-5677 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Fideler, Kathryn, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, F NPI #1568997534 1085 Kane Concourse Bay Harbor Islands, FL 33154 (305) 674-2090 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 247 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 4302 Alton Rd Ste 220 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2090 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Fokin, Alex, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1902120546 2065 Biscayne Blvd Ste 501 Miami, FL 33137 (954) 265-7700 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

# Font-Rodriguez, David E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1093765513 11801 SW 90th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 275-2837 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Institute For Joint Reconstruction Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 505 Coral Gables, FL 33134

(305) 442-4921 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Institute For Joint Reconstruction Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Fort Pierce Orthopaedics<sup>8</sup> NPI #1639246234 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 205 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 649-2133 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3683 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5025 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5025 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Geiger, Erik J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1285015776 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2Bldg Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-7600 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3Rd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-7600 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Gendi, Kirollos, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1528591815 1085 Kane Concourse Bay Harbor Islands, FL 33154 (305) 674-2090 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4302 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2090 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Gjolaj, Joseph P, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1578609137 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): Albanian* (Tosk), English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): Albanian* (*Tosk), English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3208 *Provider Language(s): Albanian* (*Tosk), English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): Albanian* (*Tosk), English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Gombosh, Michael R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1720229768 9165 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 233-0011 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ATHENAHEALTH .COM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Gonzalez-Hernandez, Eduardo,

CCC<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1578515532 401 SW 42nd Ave Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-4493 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Eduardo Gonzalez Hernandez Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Gonzalez-Hernandez, Eduardo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1578515532 401 S Le Jeune Rd Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-4493 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Gorin, Steven, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1750315875 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 590 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 748-4533 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ortho Florida Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Hand Institute<sup>8</sup> NPI #1801040480 11760 Bird Rd Ste 610 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 8:00AM-5:00PM

11760 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English* 

11760 SW 40th St Ste 610 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8905 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-3099 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8905 SW 87th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 667-8680 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 101E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Henry, Stephen N, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1679905707 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 326-6590 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Henrys, Richard, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1750347522 1190 NW 95th St Ste 305 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 694-9400 Provider Language(s): Creole, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, French, Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:00PM F 8:30AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Revival Orthopaedic Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Hernandez, Giselle M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1699056556 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3229 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 243-3229 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Hernandez, Victor H, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1417282971 1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2667 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Bldg Ste 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-4869 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

7000 W 12th Ave Ste 4 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Hiller, Andrew D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1407121833 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 540 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 933-9440 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital

Hoffler, Charles E II, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1043496896 11760 Bird Rd Ste 610 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hand Institute Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida

Mercy Hospital

8905 SW 87th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:30PM Medical Group: Hand Institute Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 101E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Hand Institute Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Hommen, Jan Pieter, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1861403909 3905 NW 107th Ave # Site403 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 596-2828 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

3905 NW 107th Ave Ste 403 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 596-2828 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

7800 SW 87th Ave Ste A-110 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 520-5625 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ortho Florida

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Hornicek, Francis, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1154305571 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3208 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Hui-Chou, Helen G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1902943962 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Husain, Tarik M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1578649646 400 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 412 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 915-3989 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South FI Surg Specialists

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Jeffrey A Rich DO PA<sup>8</sup> 7887 N Kendall Dr Ste 215 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 663-8877 Provider Language(s): English

Kalandiak, Steven P, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1285698761 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

# Kaplan, Lee D, MD<sup>3</sup>, M

NPI #1417912171 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Krikorian, Enrique, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1689677015 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 101 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-0401 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Orthopedic Specialists Of Sout Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Memorial Hospital Miramar

Miami Hand<sup>8</sup> NPI #1295062610 2734 SW 37th Ave Coconut Grove, FL 33133 (305) 642-4263 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6050 S Dixie Hwy South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 299-0231 *Provider Language(s): English*  7300 N Kendall Dr Ste 201 Miami, FL 33156 (786) 270-3969 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Miami Institute For Joint Reconstruction<sup>8</sup> NPI #1861674756 11750 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 595-1317 Provider Language(s): English

11801 SW 90th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 595-1317 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 404 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 595-1317 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7000 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-1317 *Provider Language(s): English* 

747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 505 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 595-1317 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9299 SW 152nd St Ste 103 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 271-9038 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Miki, Roberto A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1720286529 9035 Sunset Dr Ste 203 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 308-0210 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miki & Alfonso H U Ext Ct Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 9035 SW 72nd St Ste 203 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 308-0210 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miki & Alfonso H U Ext Ct Hospital Affiliations: Steward

Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Miller, Stephen J, MD<sup>8,9</sup>, M NPI #1023084670 6280 Sunset Dr Ste 200 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 668-5636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Stephen J Miller Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community Nieves, Ramiro, MD<sup>3,4,8,9</sup>, M NPI #1992760037 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 104A Miami, FL 33183 (305) 403-0131 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Ramiro Nieves Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

O'Donnell, Kevin P, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1881918704 3683 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5025 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Orbay-Cerrato, Jorge L, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1508817693 8905 SW 87th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

. Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hand Institute Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Orthopaedic Center/south Florida<sup>8</sup> NPI #1093818171 7975 NW 154th St Ste 460 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (954) 473-6344 Provider Language(s): English

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Orthopedic Specialists of Sout<sup>®</sup> NPI #1841289576 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 101 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-0401 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Orthopedics Florida<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1821113192 100 NW 170th St Ste 101 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (786) 261-0222 *Provider Language(s): English* 

11801 SW 90th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 596-2828 *Provider Language(s): English* 

11801 SW 90th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 595-0719 *Provider Language(s): English* 

11801 SW 90th St Ste 202 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 595-2414 *Provider Language(s): English* 

12002 SW 128th Ct Ste 204 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 909-0068 *Provider Language(s): English* 

15600 NW 67th Ave Ste 306 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 834-7552 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1757 Coral Way22 Nd Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 467-5678 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1801 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (786) 774-1371 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2020 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 907 Coral Gables, FL 33134

(305) 904-8988 Provider Language(s): English

20295 NE 29th Pl Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-8177 *Provider Language(s): English* 

20295 NE 29th PI Ste 300 Miami, FL 33180 (561) 391-5515 *Provider Language(s): English* 

20601 E Dixie Hwy Ste 330 Aventura, FL 33180 (786) 923-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 350 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 467-5678 *Provider Language(s): English* 

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 590 Miami, FL 33180 (561) 447-0361 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2260 NE 123rd St North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 674-5956 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 904 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 909-0068 *Provider Language(s): English*  2925 Aventura Blvd Ste 102 Aventura, FL 33180 (954) 322-8586 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3150 SW 38th Ave Ste 800 Miami, FL 33146 (786) 953-8337 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3659 S Miami Ave Ste 4002A Miami, FL 33133 (786) 517-4577 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3659 S Miami Ave Ste 4003 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 517-4577 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3661 S Miami Ave Ste 605 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 595-2414 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3901 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 909-0068 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3905 NW 107th Ave Ste 403 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 596-2828 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

4960 SW 72nd Ave Ste 408 Miami, FL 33155 (786) 517-4577 *Provider Language(s): English* 

5966 S Dixie Hwy Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 453-2667 *Provider Language(s): English*  6161 Sunset Dr Ste B South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 243-2950 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6705 SW 57th Ave Ste 304 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 476-1182 *Provider Language(s): English* 

700 SW 62nd Ave Ste 600 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 917-0777 *Provider Language(s): English* 

700 W 20th St # 703 Hialeah, FL 33010 (203) 460-2713 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 600 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 917-0777 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 513 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 467-5678 Provider Language(s): English

7100 W 20th Ave Ste 703 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 909-0068 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7600 SW 87th Ave Ste 102 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 275-6770 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7800 SW 87th Ave # A110 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 596-2828 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### **Specialists**

#### 7800 SW 87th Ave Ste A110 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 596-2828 Provider Language(s): English

7800 SW 87th Ave Ste A-110 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 596-2828 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8100 SW 81st Dr Ste 270 Miami, FL 33143 (786) 243-2950 *Provider Language(s): English* 

825 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 100 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-5956 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8525 SW 92nd St Ste D17 Miami, FL 33156 (786) 517-4577 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 275-5677 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 101E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 275-5677 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9035 SW 72nd St Ste 104 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 830-0771 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9195 Sunset Dr Ste 100 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 598-3223 *Provider Language(s): English*  9195 SW 72nd St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 517-4577 *Provider Language(s): English* 

925 NE 30th Ter Ste 314 Homestead, FL 33033 (786) 243-2950 *Provider Language(s): English* 

941 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-6311 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Owens, Patrick W, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1972567352 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2East Bldg Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

Panthaki, Zubin J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1881659696 1120 NW 14th St FI 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4500 Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati Staff Language(s): French, Gujarati Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1120 NW 14th St Fl 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4500 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati* Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati Staff Language(s): French, Gujarati Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 402 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1321 NW 14th St Ste 402W Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4500 Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati Staff Language(s): French, Gujarati Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Parekh, Amruta D, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1922489632 1321 NW 14th St Ste 502 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2667 *Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati, Hindi, Marathi* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Gujarati, Hindi, Marathi* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Pell, Richard F, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1891770194 3905 NW 107th Ave Ste 403 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 596-2828 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

7800 SW 87th Ave Ste A-110 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 520-5625 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

925 NE 30th Ter Ste 314 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 596-2828 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Ortho Florida

Pino, Alejandro E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1548461429 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 505 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 595-1317 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Miami Institute For Joint Reconstruction Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 9299 SW 152nd St Ste 103 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 595-1317 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Miami Institute For Joint Reconstruction Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Posada, Alejandro, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1245294628 2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 607 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 774-9400 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Steward Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Ramirez-Bracho, Luis G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, Μ NPI #1346483518 9035 SW 72nd St Ste 104 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 830-0551 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:30PM

Medical Group: Luis G Ramirez Md

Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Rich, Jeffrey A, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1174595326 15155 SW 97th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 256-4334 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TU-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

7887 N Kendall Dr Ste 225 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 663-8877

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-W 8:00AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Westchester General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Robla, Julio C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1972554517 7600 SW 87th Ave Ste 102 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 275-6770 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ortho Florida

Rosabal, Orestes G, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1942203237 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 101 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-0401 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Orthopedic Specialists Of Sout Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar

Ross, James R JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1295926731 20000 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (954) 571-9500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: TH 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Baptist Health Medical Group North Hospital Affiliations: Boca Raton Regional Hospital

Rubio, Francisco, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1225225766 8905 SW 87th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Hand Institute Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 101E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Hand Institute Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Sabeh, Karim, MD, M NPI #1134461965 2845 Aventura Blvd Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 247 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

4302 Alton Rd Ste 220 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2090 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

Salado, Erick M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1528077609 4445 W 16th Ave Ste 250 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-4570 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

### Sandilands, Scott M, DO<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1104259712 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

#### Schiffman, Eric D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1033327150 20601 E Dixie Hwy Ste 410 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 933-9440 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 540 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 933-9440 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital

#### Shaw, James C, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1952745796 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 243-3229 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Shaw, Jesse Z, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1396865788 7100 W 20th Ave Ste 110 Hialeah, FL 33016 (954) 322-1110 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Medical Group: All-pro Ortho & Sports Med Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Memorial Hospital West

#### Sher, Jerry S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1659363455 2260 NE 123rd St North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 674-5956 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ortho Florida Shim, Stephanie S, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1427476563 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 247A Miami, FL 33180 (305) 674-2090 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Silverman, Edward J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1760706717

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5025 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Fort Pierce Orthopaedics

Stanziola, Felix A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1609815539 11801 SW 90th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 595-0719 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ortho Florida Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Steiner, Craig D, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1568774206 7975 NW 154th St Ste 460 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (954) 473-6344 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: W 8:30AM-12:30PM Medical Group: Orthopaedic Ctr/south Florida Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Westside Hospital

Steinlauf, Steven D, MD, M NPI #1528050143 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5188 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.OASB.NET Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 326-6590 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Web Address: HTTP://WWW.OASB.NET Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Memorial Regional Hospital Stricker, Stephen J, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1528022043 1611 NW 12th Ave # 3Rehab Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5881 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital 1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw221 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5881

Provider Language(s): English Hours: TU-F 8:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

Temple, Harry T, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1992769517 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3208 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

3100 SW 62nd Ave Miami, FL 33155 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umdcorthopaedics & Rehab Med Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Trapana, Evan J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1639610983 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2East Bldg Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Vance, Danica, MD<sup>8</sup>, F

NPI #1558781625 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 247A Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

# Vilella-Hernandez, Fernando E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1194913830 1321 NW 14th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2667 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2Bldg Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Voglino, James A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1194747642 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 601 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 596-3707 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: James Voglino Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Vulcano, Ettore, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1689070906 1085 Kane Concourse

Bay Harbor Islands, FL 33154 (305) 674-2090

Provider Language(s): English, Italian

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 247A Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English, Italian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

#### Surgery - Plastic

Ayala-Haedo, Juan A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1700015716 250 S Le Jeune Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

5858 SW 68th St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-8588 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

8250 NW 27th St Ste 311 Doral, FL 33122 (305) 661-8588 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

8700 W Flagler St Ste 403 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 442-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aran Eye Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

925 NE 30th Ter Ste 216 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 661-8588 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital 9299 SW 152nd St Ste 101

Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 661-8588 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital Basadre, Jesse O, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1609941244 1699 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 631-8300 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jesse O Basadre Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

#### Burn and Reconstructive Centers of FL NPI #1013283803 1100 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33150 (706) 863-9595 Provider Language(s): English

Burn And Reconstructive Centers Of Fl<sup>8</sup> NPI #1013283803 11760 SW 40th St Ste 606 Miami, FL 33175 (706) 863-9595 Provider Language(s): English

11750 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33175 (706) 863-9595 *Provider Language(s): English* 

20900 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33180 (706) 863-9595 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

11750 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33175 (706) 863-9595 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 101 Doral, FL 33166 (706) 863-9595 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3663 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (706) 863-9595 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (706) 863-9595 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Calva-Cerqueira, Daniel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1366651549 2734 SW 37th Ave Coconut Grove, FL 33133 (305) 642-4263 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami Hand

Danker, Sara, MD<sup>4</sup>, F NPI #1831432210 1321 NW 14th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

De La Pedraja, Jorge, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1508925496 167 Majorca Ave Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-9144 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jorge De La Pedraja Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Fullerton, Natalia, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1154689453 1321 NW 14th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital

Garcia, Onelio JR, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1861502353 7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 407 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 448-8900 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Onelio Garcia Jr Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Garri, Jose I, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1093820243 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 402 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 665-8730 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MOSASURGERY. COM Medical Group: Jose I Garri Md Dmd Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Gibson, Jeffrey J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1689650079 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 403 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 858-1986 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Jeffrey J Gibson, Md Plastic & Reconstru Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Hui-Chou, Helen G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1902943962 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3000 Provider Language(s): Chinese, English

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 3 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): Chinese, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University

Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Husain, Tarik M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1578649646 400 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 412 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 915-3989 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South FI Surg Specialists

#### Jorge De La Pedraja MD PA<sup>8</sup> NPI #1609266170 167 Majorca Ave Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-9144 *Provider Language(s): English*

Jose I Garri MD DMD<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1295060648 4308 Alton Rd Ste 940 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 604-3216 *Provider Language(s): English*  6200 Sunset Dr Ste 402 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 665-8730 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Marshall, Deirdre M, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1508880733 6360 Sunset Dr Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-5790 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medina, Carlos R, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1487895124 11760 Bird Rd Ste 606 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 817-7808 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos Medina Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 201 Aventura, FL 33180 (786) 817-7808 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MEDINAPLASTI CSURGERY.COM Medical Group: Carlos Medina Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Mella Catinchi, Juan R, MD, M NPI #1952561763 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-7500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Mir, Haaris S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1285827337 11750 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLABURN.COM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FLABURN.COM Medical Group: Palm Beach General Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Nathan, Nirmal, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1992032544 4770 Biscayne Blvd Ste 830 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 530-8880 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South FI Surg Specialists

Oeltjen, John C, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1629099213 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4598

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community

Onelio Garcia Jr MD PA<sup>1,8</sup>

NPI #1144519638 7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 407 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 448-8900 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Panthaki, Zubin J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1881659696 1120 NW 14th St FI 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4500 Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati Staff Language(s): French, Gujarati Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4500 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati* Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati Staff Language(s): French, Gujarati Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 402 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 402W Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4500 Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati Staff Language(s): French, Gujarati Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Gujarati* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Reyna, Ronald E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1861579344 3683 S Miami Ave Ste 370 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-8565 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ronald Emilio Reyna Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Rodriguez, Ofer, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1679558837 2525 SW 64th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (305) 670-4343 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Singh, Devinder, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1568646321 1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 14th St Ste 200Bldg Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Thaller, Seth R, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1750347571 1321 NW 14th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1321 NW 14th St Ste 402 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1321 NW 174th St Ste 402 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian,* 

Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1601 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4500

Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht

Jackson Memorial Hospital Xu, Kyle Y, MD, M NPI #1942594023 1321 NW 14th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Yarholar, Lauren M, MD, F NPI #1588000335 1321 NW 14th St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Plastic & Reconstructi Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Zaydon, Thomas J JR, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1265428809 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 509 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-0338 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### Surgery - Plastic Ophthalmic

Alabiad, Chris R, MD, M NPI #1730398942 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Avila, Sarah, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1568824928 2441 SW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 442-0066 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Drs Airala Laser

3230 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 443-3330 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 8:00AM-4:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Isidoro Zarco Md Leon-Rosen, Jonathan A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1376681536 1850 Coral Way Miami, FL 33145 (786) 353-2975 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://REINAEYE.COM Medical Group: Reina Eye Care Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

3659 S Miami Ave Ste 4003 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 309-7579 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Reina Eye Care Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Martin, John J JR, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1376566562 1661 SW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 443-4733 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 7:30AM-4:30PM F 7:30AM-12:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMILASERVISI ON.COM Medical Group: New Laser Eye Center Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

2441 SW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 442-0066 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Airala Laser & Cataract Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Murdock, Jennifer L, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1538401583 1400 NE Miami Gardens Dr Ste 203 Miami, FL 33179 (305) 940-1500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://OCEANOPHTHALMOL OGY.COM Medical Group: Ocean Opthalmology

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1006 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 945-7433 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Retina Macula Specialists Of Miami

Rong, Andrew, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1982967949 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2020 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Selem, Joseph, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1003131939 3850 SW 87th Ave Ste 304 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 225-6567 Provider Language(s): English

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Selem Center Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

814 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 510

Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-0221 Provider Language(s): English,

Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Selem Center, Selem Center Llc Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 909 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 444-0221 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: Westchester General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

#### Surgery - Plastic Within The Head & Neck

Anis, Mursalin M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1700013711 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): Bengali, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Dinh, Christine T, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1194997106 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Eshraghi, Adrien A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1740213958 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, French* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Franzmann, Elizabeth J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1609894872 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Herman, Bjorn S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1962654806 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 Provider Language(s): English, German

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Hoffer, Michael E, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1821069626 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Leibowitz, Jason M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1124184072 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Levine, Corinna G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1972768133 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th AveAcc East Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Liu, Xue Zhong, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740447309 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 Provider Language(s): Chinese, English

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1295 NW 14th St Ste J Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6704 *Provider Language(s): Chinese,* 

#### English

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Rosow, David E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1467619973 1120 NW 14th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

873

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Sargi, Zoukaa B, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1386854032 1400 NW 12th Ave # Ent-7 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Otolaryngology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Suurna, Maria V, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1609095918 1400 NW 12th AveEnt 7 North Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Speech Language Therap Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Weed, Donald T, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1972537348 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Surgery - Thoracic

Buitrago, Efren, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1134320880 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital. Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 600 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 406-3596 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital David L Galbut MD and

Associates<sup>8</sup> NPI #1669483087 1380 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 674-7575 Provider Language(s): English 1380 NE Miami Gdn Dr Ste 240 Miami, FL 33179 (305) 674-7575 *Provider Language(s): English* 

20900 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33180 (786) 268-8289 *Provider Language(s): English* 

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 201 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 268-8289 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3659 S Miami Ave Ste 4008 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 285-5085 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 100 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 674-7575 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 110 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 674-7575 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4308 Alton Rd Ste 410 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (786) 268-8289 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4770 Biscayne Blvd Ste 880 Miami, FL 33137 (786) 268-8289 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6200 Sunset Dr Ste 604 South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 268-8289 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

9275 SW 152nd St Ste 202 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (786) 268-8289 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Galbut, David L, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1679570683 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 201 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 268-8289 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: David L Galbut Md & Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Florida Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

4770 Biscayne Blvd Ste 880 Miami, FL 33137 (612) 669-7173 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward Florida Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital La Pietra, Angelo, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1992793939 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2110 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2780 Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Lamelas, Joseph, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1184613713 1295 NW 14th St Ste H Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2780 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai

Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1295 NW 14th St Ste H2nd Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2784 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

### Florida - Miami-Dade

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 589-2275 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 589-2275 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Lynn, Mauricio, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1235195025 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave FI Accw4Acc W Th Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Vascular & Endovascula Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Marttos, Antonio C JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1801989637 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community

Mawad, Maurice R, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1508101809 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-1005 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 101 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 428-1059 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgerv Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Nguyen, Dao M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1992997522 1295 NW 14th St Ste H Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-3366 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Vietnamese* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Thoracic & Cardio Surg Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 3

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2363 Provider Language(s): English, French, Vietnamese Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Thoracic & Cardio Surg Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

8333 NW 53rd St Miami, FL 33166 (305) 689-3366 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Vietnamese* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Thoracic & Cardio Surg Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Quality Surgical Management<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1184808586 13900 NE 3rd Ct Miami, FL 33161 (305) 893-2288 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

18905 NE 25th Ave Miami, FL 33180 (305) 932-6360 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

201 NE 112th St Miami, FL 33161 (305) 466-9988 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

2525 SW 75th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (800) 226-8874 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

5300 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (800) 226-8874 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

5725 NW 186th St Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 466-9988 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Reyna, Roberto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1578582664 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 609 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-6167 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:30AM-5:00PM TU 8:00AM-5:00PM W-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardio-vascular Surgerv Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

# Sasevich-Lorenzana, Michael J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1629271200 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 856-0115 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Schulman, Carl I, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1679539977 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Stahl, Kenneth D, MD, M NPI #1043460488 1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Vietnamese* Hours: M-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Stewart, Allan S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1174559231 3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 428-1059

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Northwest Hospital

Xydas, Steve, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1083779888 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2110 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2121 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, Greek Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Surgery - Thoracic Cardiovascular

Beyer, Erik A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1164481966 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 615 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-6657 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Steward Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Florida Medical Center, Holy Cross Hospital

#### Buitrago, Efren, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1134320880 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 600 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 406-3596 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Cleveland Clinic Florida Health System, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial

Hospital **Carrillo, Rogerio G, MD**<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1285621243 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 615 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-6657 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Steward Medical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward North Shore Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Debeer, Steven R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1619217049 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2110 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2780 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics. Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Hca Florida Westside Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Galbut, David L, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1679570683 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 201 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 268-8289 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: David L Galbut Md & Associates

Hospital Affiliations: Steward Florida Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 4770 Biscayne Blvd Ste 880 Miami, FL 33137 (612) 669-7173 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward Florida Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

#### Jorge Luis Posada MD PA<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1689801458 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 303 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-4535 Provider Language(s): English

#### La Pietra, Angelo, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1992793939 4300 Alton Rd Ste 2110 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2780 Provider Language(s): English, Italian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sin

Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Lamelas, Joseph, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1184613713 1295 NW 14th St Ste H Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2780 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1295 NW 14th St Ste H2nd Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2784 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 589-2275 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 589-2275 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Mawad, Maurice R, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1508101809 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-1005 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 101

Miami, FL 33180 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital Mulinari, Leonardo A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1437765898 1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 121 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5271 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Nguyen, Dao M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1992997522

NPI #1992997522 1295 NW 14th St Ste H Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-3366 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Vietnamese* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Thoracic & Cardio Surg Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2363 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Vietnamese* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Thoracic & Cardio Surg Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 8333 NW 53rd St Miami, FL 33166 (305) 689-3366 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Vietnamese* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Thoracic & Cardio Surg Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Premier Care Associates<sup>8</sup> NPI #1821495094 11760 SW 40th St Ste 323 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 696-7557 Provider Language(s): English

1435 W 49th Pl Ste 300 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 551-6666 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7100 W 20th Ave Ste G166 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 835-0551 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8000 SW 117th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 279-0152 *Provider Language(s): English* 

87 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 536-5001 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8780 SW 8th St Ste 22 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 554-6198 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

900 W 49th St Ste 448 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-3111 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9829 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 551-6666 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Quality Surgical Management<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1184808586 13900 NE 3rd Ct Miami, FL 33161 (305) 893-2288 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

18905 NE 25th Ave Miami, FL 33180 (305) 932-6360 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

201 NE 112th St Miami, FL 33161 (305) 466-9988 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

2525 SW 75th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (800) 226-8874 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

5300 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (800) 226-8874 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish*  5725 NW 186th St Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 466-9988 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Reyna, Roberto, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1578582664 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 609 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 856-6167 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:30AM-5:00PM TU 8:00AM-5:00PM W-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cardio-vascular Suraerv Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

Salerno, Tomas A, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1437113743 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2363 Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2Nd Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5271 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2363 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1611 NW 12th Ave # Central3 Miami, FL 33136

(305) 585-5271 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Ste 121Wing Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5271 Provider Language(s): English, French, Italian, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Sasevich-Lorenzana, Michael J, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1629271200 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 856-0115 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery

Spilias, Nikolaos, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1053708438 1295 NW 14th St Ste H Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-2363 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 589-2275 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Greek* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-cardiology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Stahl, Kenneth D, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1043460488 1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Vietnamese* Hours: M-SA 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Stewart, Allan S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1174559231 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 300 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Northwest Hospital 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 301 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Northwest Hospital

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Northwest Hospital

Vascular and Spine Institute<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1518044775 7867 N Kendall Dr Ste 130 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 598-1555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Surgery - Traumatic

Boneva, Dessislava V, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, F NPI #1558486498 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Bulgarian, Russian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Byers, Patricia M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1932165255 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1444 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-9102 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste Opd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1902 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Garcia, George D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1528264033 1320 S Dixie Hwy Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 234-3290 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-Surgical Intensive Care Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 305-5851 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5Sicu Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1402 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-5511 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Ginzburg, Enrique, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1124045950 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7338 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson

North Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center 9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami

Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center Hart, Valerie J, DO<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1609037704 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1321 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 12 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5Sicu Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1902 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Kaufman, Joyce I, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1265634380 1321 NW 14th St Ste 510 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 12 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1400 NW 12th Ave Fl 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5Sicu Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community

Lieberman, Howard M, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1972766632 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-5511 Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Yiddish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1175 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Yiddish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1280 Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Yiddish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine-Surgical Intensive Care Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1249

Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Yiddish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine- Surgical Intensive Care

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Yiddish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine -Colorectal/endocrine/g Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson

Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Hebrew, Yiddish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine- Surgical Intensive Care Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson

South Community, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Lineen, Edward B, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1861676264 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2363 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1052 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Lynn, Mauricio, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1235195025 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave FI Accw4Acc W Th Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2424 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Portuguese, Romanian, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Vascular & Endovascula Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Marttos, Antonio C JR, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1801989637 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community McKenney, Mark G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1437212099 11760 SW 40th St Ste 722 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1883 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Namias, Nicholas, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1326004227 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1294 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Urdu* Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

1800 NW 10th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1178 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Urdu* Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Urdu* Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Pust, Gerd D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1295998110 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-1249 *Provider Language(s): English, German* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English, German* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Trauma Service Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Sleeman, Danny, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1730145558 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community 1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 10pd1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4211 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community 2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson South Community 2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 2007

2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 2007 Miami, FL 33122 (305) 243-2424 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 403 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Surgery - Vascular

Florida - Miami-Dade

Andraos, Edward, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1417396193 6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute

Arango, Abelardo, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1306907407 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 1001 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 858-2299 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Abelardo Arango Md

Ayad, Micheal T, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1538424007 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, Egyptian, English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Bornak, Arash M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1538325188 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-0783 Provider Language(s): English, Faroese, Farsi, French, German Staff Language(s): Farsi, French, German Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 Provider Language(s): English, Faroese, Farsi, French, German Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Vascular & Endovascula Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals &

2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 403 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Faroese, Farsi, French, German* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Caridad-Barros, Jorge A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1477540144 372 W 47th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 698-0112 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Lamas Surgical Associates Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital Charles-Harris, Hakan S, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1922086875

1190 NW 95th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 691-2941 *Provider Language(s): English, Swedish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: H Charles-harris Md Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson North Medical Center, Steward North Shore Medical Center

Coello, Abilio A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1720081037 5000 University Dr Miami, FL 33146 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

6200 SW 73rd St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

8900 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

For more information about behavioral/mental health benefits, see "Accessing your behavioral/mental health benefits" in the Introduction section of this directory.

Clinics

8900 N Kendall Dr # 0 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-1960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 301E Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-2800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 504 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

9555 SW 162nd Ave Miami, FL 33196 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

975 Baptist Way Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami Curry, Bryan H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740249267 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 400 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-0012 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Miami-dade Cardiology Consultants Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 300 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 571-0620 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: LAUREN.BAILEY@PARALLON. COM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Dagoberto J Garces MD<sup>1,8</sup> 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 605 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 324-8058 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

De La Cruz Munoz, Nestor F JR, MD<sup>4</sup>, M

NPI #1467483073 3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 302 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 689-1910 *Provider Language(s): English,* 

Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

De La Portilla, Jorge E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1194704551 11880 SW 40th St Ste 420 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 220-9207 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jorge E De La Portilla Md Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

De Marchena, Alberto L, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

3661 S Miami Ave Ste 207 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 444-4200 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-4:00PM F 10:00AM-2:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Diaz, Brandon A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1740631571 11760 SW 40th St Ste 301 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 350 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Fleites-Vazquez, Juan Carlos, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1174511729 3181 Coral Way Ste 301 Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 856-1002 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: TU 2:00PM-6:00PM Medical Group: Bay Surgical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

### Galinanes, Edgar L, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1114125069 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 505 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 668-1660 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Reiss Kang Burks Jayanetti & Pereda 6280 Sunset Dr Ste 400 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 668-1660 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Reiss Kang Burks Jayanetti & Pereda

6280 Sunset Dr Ste 609 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 668-1660 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Reiss Kang Burks Jayanetti & Pereda

### Garcia Godoy, Franklin, DO<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1417270356

3181 Coral Way Ste 301 Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 856-1002 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Bay Surgical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca

Florida Mercy Hospital

400 W 41st St Ste 310 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 763-8734 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Access Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Gonzalez, Kathy, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1578945945 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-0783 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Vascular & Endovascula Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 402 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8272 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Vascular & Endovascula Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Vascular &

Endovascula Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Harry Sendzischew MD<sup>8</sup> NPI #1578561601 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 208 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 868-5323 Provider Language(s): English

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Jayanetti, Cham A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1316052228 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 505 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 668-1660 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://MIAMIVASCULARSUR GERY.COM Medical Group: Reiss Kang Burks Jayanetti & Pereda 6280 Sunset Dr Ste 400 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 668-1660 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://MIAMIVASCULARSUR GERY.COM Medical Group: Reiss Kang Burks Jayanetti & Pereda 6280 Sunset Dr Ste 609 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 668-1660 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Portuguese,

Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIVASCULA RSURGERY.COM Medical Group: Reiss Kang Burks Jayanetti & Pereda

#### Kang, Naixin, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1215229711 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-0783 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1611 NW 12th Ave FI 4 Miami, FL 33136

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5468 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl Accw4Acc W Th Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-0790 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Mandarin* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Vascular & Endovascula Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Kang, Steven S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1154391456 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 505 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 598-0888 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://MIAMIVASCULARSUR GERY.COM Medical Group: Reiss Kang Burks Jayanetti & Pereda

6280 Sunset Dr Ste 400 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 668-1660 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://MIAMIVASCULARSUR GERY.COM Medical Group: Reiss Kang Burks Jayanetti & Pereda

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Kanter, Steven R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1174548713 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 803 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 279-9522 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Surgical Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 803E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 279-9522 *Provider Language(s): English,* Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Surgical Group Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community

Katzman, Howard E, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1306849724 1120 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

6200 SW 73rd St # 0 South Miami, FL 33143 (706) 596-6723 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM 8770 SW 144th St Palmetto Bay, FL 33176 (305) 252-9408 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8770 SW 144th St # 0 Palmetto Bay, FL 33176 (305) 252-9408 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

8900 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-1960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 301E Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-2800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 504 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 504W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami 9200 S Dadeland Blvd Ste 101 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-1044 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

9555 SW 162nd Ave Miami, FL 33196 (786) 467-2000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

975 Baptist Way Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 252-9408 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

Kenel-Pierre, Stefan C, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1407014848

1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-0783 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Haitian Creole, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Lamas, Jose R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1679502967 372 W 47th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 693-5407 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lamas Surgical Associates Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Hialeah Hospital **Pereda, Juan C, MD**<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1558551135 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 505 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 668-1660 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://MIAMIVASCULARSUR GERY.COM Medical Group: Reiss Kang Burks Jayanetti & Pereda

6280 Sunset Dr Ste 400 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 668-1660 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://MIAMIVASCULARSUR GERY.COM Medical Group: Reiss Kang Burks Jayanetti & Pereda Puente, Orlando A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1811976459 11760 SW 40th St Ste 448 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 596-0600 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

7400 SW 62nd Ave South Miami, FL 33143 (386) 427-0558 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

8955 SW 87th Ct Ste 110 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 596-0600 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Ramirez, Daniel E JR, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1386933000 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 350 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Ramirez, Jose A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1841239134 9200 S Dadeland Blvd Ste 101 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-1044 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: American Access Care Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Reiss Kang Burks Jayanetti and Pereda<sup>1,8</sup>

NPI #1952343550 6200 Sunset Dr Ste 505 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 598-0888 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://MIAMIVASCULARSUR GERY.COM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

6200 SW 72nd St Ste 505 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 668-1660 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://MIAMIVASCULARSUR GERY.COM

6280 Sunset Dr Ste 400 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 668-1660 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://MIAMIVASCULARSUR GERY.COM

Rey, Jorge, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1982855466 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-0783 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital,

University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Vascular & Endovascula Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

2801 NW 79th Ave Ste 403 Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward Palmetto General Hospital 7000 W 12th Ave Ste 4 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 243-8272 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward Palmetto General Hospital Rojas, Elianne, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1144616095 11760 SW 40th St Ste 352

Miami, FL 33175 (305) 856-0115 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 350 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Rua, Ignacio, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1235132549 5000 University Dr Miami, FL 33146 (706) 308-3000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami 8900 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-1960 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 301E Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-2800 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 504W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-2030 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

9555 SW 162nd Ave Miami, FL 33196 (786) 467-2000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

975 Baptist Way Homestead, FL 33033 (786) 243-8000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

Sanguily, Julio J III, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1699783241 400 W 41st St Ste 310 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 763-8734 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Palm Access Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Schwartzman, Jacob, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1487996518 4300 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2121 *Provider Language(s): English, Russian* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Vascular Institute

# Sendzischew, Harry, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1558426049 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 208 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 868-5323 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Stewart, Allan S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1174559231 3683 S Miami Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33133 (786) 428-1059 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Lawnwood Cardiovascular Surgery Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Northwest Hospital

Tabbara, Marwan R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1396734869 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-0783 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Steward Florida Medical Center, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Broward Health Coral Springs

## Florida - Miami-Dade

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2363 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Florida Medical Center, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Broward Health Coral Springs

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital, Steward Florida Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Broward Health Coral Springs

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 4th Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Northwest Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Broward Health Coral Springs, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward Florida Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1611 NW 12th Ave Fl 4Th Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Florida Medical Center, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital, Broward Health Coral Springs, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

7000 W 12th Ave Ste 4 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 243-8272

Provider Language(s): Arabic, English

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Florida Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Hca Florida Northwest Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Broward Health Coral Springs

Taubman, Michele L, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F

NPI #1477727360 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 301E Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-2800 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami 8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 504 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-3:30PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 504W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

9555 SW 162nd Ave Miami, FL 33196 (800) 841-4236 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami

Tsoukas, Athanassios I, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1982607289 8900 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-1960 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Greek, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 301E Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-2800 Provider Language(s): English, French, Greek, Spanish Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 504 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-2030 Provider Language(s): English, French, Greek, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 504W Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Greek, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Unger, Stephen W, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1811906886 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 245 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

4302 Alton Rd Ste 720 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-4835 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Physician Practices Of Msmc

6050 W 20th Ave Fl 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Vascular and Spine Institute<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1518044775 7867 N Kendall Dr Ste 130 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 598-1555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Velazquez Stuart, Juan L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1740581180 3181 Coral Way Ste 301 Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 856-1002 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Bay Surgical Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward

North Shore Medical Center, Steward Florida Medical Center Velazquez, Omaida C, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1447287735 1321 NW 14th St Ste 600 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-0783 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2363 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson South Community, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Watch, Libby S, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1831238864 5000 University Dr Coral Gables, FL 33146 (786) 308-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8900 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-1960 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 301E Miami, FL 33176 (786) 596-2800 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8950 N Kendall Dr Ste 504 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 274-2030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

9555 SW 162nd Ave Miami, FL 33196 (786) 467-2000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

975 Baptist Way Homestead, FL 33033 (786) 243-8000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:30PM Medical Group: Surgical Group Of Miami Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

#### **Urgent Care Medicine**

Bitrian, Elena, MD, F NPI #1528356110 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 326-6000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Ophthalmology Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Bolufer, Fernando A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1598784779 15495 Eagle Nest Ln Ste 100 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 556-0021 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ambert Medical Care Ctr Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Memorial Hospital Pembroke, Memorial Hospital West, Memorial Hospital Miramar

#### Diaz-Secades, Luis A, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1104877588 11880 SW 40th St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-0211 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Fernandez Barreras, Miguel O, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1164453767 1251 NW 36th St Ste A Miami, FL 33142 (305) 929-6150 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Fernandez, Gil M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1720269608 8525 SW 92nd St Ste B4 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 685-5688 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Integrated Comprehensive Urgent Care<sup>8</sup> NPI #1568069441 3595 W 20th Ave Ste 103 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 883-8482 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

9090 SW 87th Ct Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 456-7951 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Lugo-Arrendell, Luis, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1295841773 1840 W 49th St Ste 510 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 821-4555 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Luis H Lugoarrendell Md Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital

Martinez, Ricardo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1285674382 18623 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 238-9111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Mohiuddin, Suhaylah Z, DO<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1710369830 13805 SW 264th St Homestead, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

18255 Homestead Ave Miami, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

19300 SW 376th St Homestead, FL 33034 (305) 246-4607 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

6350 Sunset Dr South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Community Health Of South Florida

# Newman, Arin, MD<sup>8,21</sup>, M

NPI #1447256540 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 405 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 674-5925 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PGSFL.NET Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 4300 Alton Rd Ste 810 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-5925 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PGSFL.NET Medical Group: Physicians Group Of South FI Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

#### Pagliery, Jose H, MD<sup>3,4,8</sup>, M

NPI #1073571568 4125 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 424-3120 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): American Sign Language, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Citrus Health Network

Regalado, Elda, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1487756722 1740 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 882-9171 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Solera Health Systems

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Rey, Jose, MD<sup>4,8,21</sup>, M NPI #1194749515 1435 W 49th PI Ste 503 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 559-8333 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Comprehensive

Med Access Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

8000 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33138 (305) 787-3267 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital

Yaskin, Inna, DO<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1316965353 1500 San Remo Ave Ste 150 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (786) 527-9110 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Urology

Ajami Fardoun, Tarek, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1831802792 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8642 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Amin, Katherine A, MD<sup>4</sup>, F NPI #1437425246 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Bejany, Darwich E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1164494852 3659 S Miami Ave Ste 2001 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 324-7444 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida. Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

3659 S Miami Ave Ste 5001 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 324-7444 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Bhandari, Akshay, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1811106321 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 250 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Urology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Bhat, Abhishek, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1750819413 100 NW 170th St Ste 410 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 654-6850 Provider Language(s): English, Hindi

Staff Language(s): Hindi Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Jmg Specialty Physicians Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1801 NE 123rd St Ste 301 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 654-6850 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1801 NW 9th Ave Ste 209

Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-8490 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Hours: TH 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Bianco, Fernando J, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1629169552 2140 W 68th St Ste 200 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-7227 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Urology Specialist Group Llc Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

# Borregales Moros, Leonardo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1316391105 10990 Biscayne Blvd Unit 19 Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-3710 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1684 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 919-1970 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

2504 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33137 (786) 598-4560 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 250 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

323 Sunny Isles Blvd # 1 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

4302 Alton Rd Ste 540 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2499 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 836 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0910 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

6050 W 20th Ave FI 3

Bruck, Darren, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1841263779 8669 NW 36th St Ste 325 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 262-3666 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M 8:30AM-4:00PM TU 1:00PM-4:00PM W-TH 8:30AM-4:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Chamorro, Jose A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1861464562 2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 804 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 446-2380 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Christ, Mark H, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1144284688 2801 NE 213th St Ste 1001 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-9111 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida

Cohen Madorsky Pinon and S Cruz Urology<sup>8,21</sup> NPI #1003021296 941 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 270-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Cohen, Jacob, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1871527432 777 E 25th St Ste 418 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 531-7078 Provider Language(s): English, Hebrew, Italian Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-3:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Larkin Community Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus, Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Steward Hialeah Hospital, Steward Florida Medical Center

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Cordon, Billy H, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1447494901 1684 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 919-1970 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Urology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Davi, Richard C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1245227990 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd FI 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4562 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 465

Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6090 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Defazio, Adam M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1366839573 3400 Coral Way Ste 500 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 215-7452 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MODERNUROL OGYGROUP.COM Medical Group: Modern Urology Group Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Dubin, Justin M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1801137245 20801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 203 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 682-2560 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Memorial Healthcare System Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Regional Hospital

Edgar Sandoval MD<sup>8</sup> 301 W 41st St Ste 406 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 534-2986 *Provider Language(s): English*  Garcia-Montes, Eduardo N, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1356314322 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 405 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-5811 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital 3661 S Miami Ave Ste 904 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-5811 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital Gheiler, Edward L, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1750347753 2140 W 68th St Ste 200 Hialeah, FL 33016

(305) 822-7227 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Urology Specialist Group Llc Hospital Affiliations: Lch Palm Springs Campus, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Gittelman, Marc C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1174587604 2801 NE 213th St Ste 1001 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-9111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Gonzalgo, Mark Anthony L, MD<sup>3</sup>, M

NPI #1174570154 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Gousse Urology<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1912450289 21097 NE 27th Ct Miami, FL 33180 (954) 362-2720 Provider Language(s): F

Provider Language(s): English

21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 200 Miami, FL 33180 (954) 362-2720 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 305 Miami, FL 33180 (954) 362-2720 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Gousse, Angelo E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1821028259 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 200 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 606-7028 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gousse Urology Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Memorial Hospital Miramar

#### Hamady, Ghassan T, MD4,8, M

NPI #1104812080 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 406 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 820-1050 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish* Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Genesiscare Usa Of Florida Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital

Horodyski, Laura, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, F NPI #1851822498 1611 NW 12th Ave # 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

# Florida - Miami-Dade

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

### Ibrahim, Emad, MD, M

NPI #1467716183 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4562 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Kaufman, Ariel M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1275955981 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 201 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 534-4747

*Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Urology Specialist Group Llc

2140 W 68th St Ste 200 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-7227 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-3:00PM Medical Group: Urology Specialist Group Llc

400 W 41st St Ste 103 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 534-4747 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Urology Specialist Group Llc

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Kava, Bruce R, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1265461826 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Broward Health Coral Springs

1201 NW 16th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Broward Health Coral Springs

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Broward Health Coral Springs, Hca Florida Woodmont Hospital, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Kester, Robert R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1538103577 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 200 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 606-7028 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Hospital Miramar

21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 304 Aventura, FL 33180 (954) 362-2720 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Hialeah Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Hospital Miramar

Khandekar, Archan, MD, M NPI #1538816418 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4562 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 266-1883 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1400 NW 12th Ave Ste 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-8642 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Kim, Jay H, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1922000447 9165 Park Dr Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 545-6685 *Provider Language(s): English, Korean, Spanish* Medical Group: Cancer Healthcare Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

Levin, Richard D, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1114937067 21355 E Dixie Hwy Ste 102 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 932-4444 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.RICHARDLEVIN MD.COM Medical Group: Urodocs Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Madorsky, Martin L, MD<sup>2,3,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1477526671 7400 SW 87th Ave Ste 240 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 245-1002 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UCENTERSF.CO Μ Medical Group: Cohen Madorsky Pinon & S Cruz Urology 941 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 245-1002 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU 12:00PM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UCENTERSF.CO Μ Medical Group: Cohen Madorsky Pinon & S Cruz Urology Marcovich, Robert, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1871505818 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th Ave # 3B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital Masterson, Thomas A, MD, M NPI #1629496435 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6090 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Mennie, Peter A, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1972765329 8669 NW 36th St Ste 325 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 925-8118 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M 8:30AM-5:00PM TU 12:00PM-5:00PM W-TH 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UROFLORIDA.C OM

9299 SW 152nd St Ste 104 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 925-8118 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Florida Urological Center

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Miami Urological Associates<sup>8</sup> NPI #1740271055 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 502 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-2858 Provider Language(s): English

Modern Urology Group<sup>8</sup> NPI #1437806197 3400 Coral Way Ste 500 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 215-7452 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Mount Sinai Medical Center Urology<sup>8</sup> NPI #1871756064 10990 Biscayne Blvd Unit 19 Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-8710 Provider Language(s): English

1684 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 919-1970 *Provider Language(s): English* 

200 Crandon Blvd Ste 300 Key Biscayne, FL 33149 (305) 674-2599 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2504 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33137 (786) 598-4560 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 250 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* 

ni-Dade

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

323 Sunny Isles Blvd # 1 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 *Provider Language(s): English* 

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Ste 602-603 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4302 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2430 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4302 Alton Rd Ste 450 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2499 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4306 Alton Rd Fl 2 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-3349 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4306 Alton Rd Fl 2Nd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-3349 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6050 W 20th Ave Fl 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English*  Nahar Aragao De Oliveira, Bruno, MD, M NPI #1790152908 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4562 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English, German, Portuguese* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Palmerola, Ricardo, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1215295639 1684 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 919-1970 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Urology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 2845 Aventura Blvd Ste 250 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-1080 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Urology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Papir, Dani, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1902894850 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 465 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6090 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8333 NW 53rd St Miami, FL 33166 (305) 689-8375 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Parekh, Dipen J, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1699715029 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 266-1883 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Urology Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4562 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 465

Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6090

Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Pereira, Jorge F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1962701599 4302 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2899 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Urology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida 6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Urology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Pinon, Avelino A, MD<sup>2,4,8</sup>, M NPI #1164495362 7400 SW 87th Ave Ste 240 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 245-1002 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UCENTERSF.CO Μ Medical Group: Cohen Madorsky Pinon & S Cruz Urology Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

941 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 245-1002 Provider Language(s): English, French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UCENTERSF.CO Μ Medical Group: Cohen Madorsky Pinon & S Cruz Urology Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Larkin Community Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital

Polackwich, Alan S, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1518128768 323 Sunny Isles Blvd # 1 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Urology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

# Prabharasuth, Derek D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M

NPI #1164846986 11760 SW 40th St Ste 301 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 226-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UROLOGYGEOR GIA.COM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

11760 SW 40th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 226-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UROLOGYGEOR **GIA.COM** Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 11760 SW 40th St Ste 403 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 226-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UROLOGYGEOR GIA.COM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital 11880 SW 40th St Ste 101

Miami, FL 33175 (305) 226-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UROLOGYGEOR GIA.COM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Premoli, Juan M, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1053375584 2801 NE 213th St Ste 1001 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-9111 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital West 7100 W 20th Ave Ste G154 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 558-6518 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Memorial Hospital West

Punnen, Sanoj, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1205137387 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 266-1883 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

#### Ramasamy, Ranjith, MD<sup>3</sup>, M

NPI #1841459252 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4562 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish, Tamil* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4562 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish, Tamil* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 465

Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0999 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish, Tamil* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of

Miami Hospitals & Clinics

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Ritch, Chad R, MA<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1316106321 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): Abkhazian, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Pht Jackson North Medical Center, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Ritch, Chad R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1316106321 1400 NW 12th Ave

Miami, FL 33136 (786) 266-1883 *Provider Language(s): Abkhazian, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson North Medical Center

Robbins, David A, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1588848683 12411 Biscayne Blvd North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 672-4222 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIUROLOGY CONSULTANTS.COM Medical Group: Urological Consultants Of FI Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, Steward North Shore Medical Center. Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Rodriguez, Dayron, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1518229046 2140 W 68th St Ste 200 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-7227 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M 7:30AM-3:30PM TU 7:30AM-3:00PM W-F 7:30AM-3:30PM Medical Group: Urology Specialist Group Llc Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Sabogal, Luis F, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1528056256 1800 SW 27th Ave Ste 402 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 445-2404 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: TU 10:00AM-3:00PM

TH 12:00PM-3:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Sandoval, Edgar, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1093716771 301 W 41st St Ste 406 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 534-2986 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Edgar Sandoval Md Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Modical Contor Of Elorida

Medical Center Of Florida, Steward North Shore Medical Center, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Santa-Cruz, Carlos, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1962475178 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UCENTERSF.CO M Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward Coral Gables Hospital

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 4 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-4562 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UCENTERSF.CO Μ Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Steward Coral Gables Hospital 5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 465 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0999 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UCENTERSF.CO Μ Hospital Affiliations: Steward Coral Gables Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics Santos Cortes, Janice A, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1578705455 6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Urology Hospital Affiliations: Mount Sinai Medical Center Of Florida

Satyanarayana Konanur, Ramgopal, MD, M NPI #1881880060 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Kannada, Spanish, Telugu* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 266-1883 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Kannada, Spanish, Telugu* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B

Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi, Kannada, Spanish, Telugu* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Shah, Hemendra N, MD<sup>3</sup>, M NPI #1538697255 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4562 *Provider Language(s): English, Guarani, Gujarati, Hindi, Marathi* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital 1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 266-1883 *Provider Language(s): English, Guarani, Gujarati, Hindi, Marathi* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 465

Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English, Guarani, Gujarati, Hindi, Marathi* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital, University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English, Guarani, Gujarati, Hindi, Marathi* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics, Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

Soloway, Mark S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1982633558 20801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 203 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 682-2580 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Memorial Healthcare Systems

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Swain, Sanjaya K, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1780023135 1611 NW 12th AveAcc West 3 B Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6000 *Provider Language(s): English*,

*Hindi* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

8932 SW 97th Ave Ste E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English, Hindi* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital

#### Syan, Raveen, MD<sup>3</sup>, F

NPI #1194086918 1150 NW 14th St Ste 309 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4562 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 266-1883 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics 1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6090 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-0999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: University Of Miami Hospitals & Clinics

Tallman, Christopher, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1962897074 21097 NE 27th Ct Ste 200 Miami, FL 33180 (954) 362-2720 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Gousse Urology Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

Talluri, Giridhar S, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1023010808 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 403 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 918-0742 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cancer Healthcare Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

# 9165 Park Dr

Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 545-6685 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Cancer Healthcare Associates Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Aventura Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital

Tannenbaum, Stephen, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1780648220 2801 NE 213th St Ste 1001 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-9111 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

7100 W 20th Ave Ste G154 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 558-6518 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Urology Center of South Florida<sup>8,21</sup> NPI #1003021296 941 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 270-6000 Provider Language(s): English

#### Urology Specialist Group LLC<sup>8</sup> NPI #1952854853

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 201 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 534-4747 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 104 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 534-4747 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2140 W 68th St Ste 200 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-7227 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

400 W 41st St Ste 103 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 534-4747 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Urotelemedicine<sup>8</sup> NPI #1770193450 8669 NW 36th St Ste 325 Doral, FL 33166 (786) 270-3900 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Vazquez, Guillermo, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1770592933 1435 W 49th PI Ste 206 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 557-5355 *Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 9:00AM-4:00PM Hospital Affiliations: Steward Palmetto General Hospital, Lch Palm Springs Campus Vilaro Valderrabano, Jose L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1093127631 3400 Coral Way Ste 500 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 215-3213 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Modern Urology Group Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital

Wayne, George, MD<sup>1,8</sup>, M NPI #1356791776 10990 Biscayne Blvd Unit 19 Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-3710 *Provider Language(s): English, Russian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Urology

1684 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 919-1970 *Provider Language(s): English, Russian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Urology

323 Sunny Isles Blvd Bldg 1 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (786) 274-8105 *Provider Language(s): English, Russian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Urology 4302 Alton Rd Ste 540 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-2499 *Provider Language(s): English, Russian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Urology

Wolf, Jason D, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1962755165 11760 SW 40th St Ste 301 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 226-2020 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

11880 SW 40th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 576-2639 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Aventura Healthcare Specialists Hospital Affiliations: Hca Florida Mercy Hospital, Hca Florida Kendall Hospital, Hca Florida Aventura Hospital

#### Xie Urology<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1588169783 151 NW 11th St Ste W203 Homestead, FL 33030 (954) 854-9429 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

Xie, Donghua, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1649598715 151 NW 11th St Ste W203 Homestead, FL 33030 (954) 854-9429 Provider Language(s): Chinese, English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Yanes, Rafael E, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1326272873 6050 W 20th Ave FI 3 Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 584-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Mount Sinai Medical Center Urology

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>21</sup>Telehealth Services.

This page is intentionally left blank.

# **Skilled Nursing Facilities**

# Florida

# Miami-Dade

# **Skilled Nursing Facility**

Azure Shores Rehabilitation<sup>8</sup> NPI #1417624115 800 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 836-1550 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://AZUREREHAB.COM

Biscayne Health and Rehabilitation Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1295330074 12505 NE 16th Ave North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-1710 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://BISCAYNEREHAB.COM

Claridge House Nursing and Rehabilitation<sup>8</sup> NPI #1104498013 13900 NE 3rd Ct Miami, FL 33161 (305) 893-2288 Provider Language(s): English

Floridean Nursing and Rehabilitation Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1053718403 47 NW 32nd PI Miami, FL 33125 (305) 649-2911 *Provider Language(s): English*  Fountain Manor Health and Rehabilitation C<sup>8</sup> NPI #1720495120 390 NE 135th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 895-4804 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.FOUNTAINMAN ORHEALTH.COM

Hampton Court Nursing and Rehabilitation Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1265694558 16100 NW 2nd Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 354-8800 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.HAMPTONCOU RTNURSING.COM

Harmony Health Center NPI #1194829788 9820 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-6311 Provider Language(s): English

Hialeah Shores Nursing and Rehabilitation Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1659477263 8785 NW 32nd Ave Miami, FL 33147 (305) 691-5711 Provider Language(s): English

Jackson Gardens Health and Rehabilitatio<sup>8</sup> NPI #1386249167 1861 NW 8th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 347-3380 Provider Language(s): English Jackson Memorial Long Term Care Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1134116320 2500 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33142 (786) 466-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.JACKSONHEALT H.ORG

Jackson Memorial Perdue Medical Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1558432542 19590 Old Cutler Rd Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (786) 466-3500 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.JACKSONHEALT H.ORG

Miami Jewish Health Systems<sup>8</sup> NPI #1821093451 5200 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33137 (305) 751-8626 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIJEWISHH EALTH.ORG

Miami Shores Nursing and Rehabilitation<sup>8</sup> NPI #1104922715 9380 NW 7th Ave Miami, FL 33150 (305) 759-8711 Provider Language(s): English

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

# **Skilled Nursing Facilities**

#### Miami Springs Nursing and Rehabilitation<sup>8</sup> NPI #1003382987 201 Curtiss Pkwy Miami Springs, FL 33166 (305) 887-1565 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://MIAMISPRINGSREHAB. COM

# North Dade Nursing and Rehabilitation<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1134693146 1255 NE 135th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-6850 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://NDNURSING.COM

# Nspire Healthcare Kendall<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1689168411 9400 SW 137th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-8290 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://NSPIREHC.COM

#### Nspire Healthcare Miami Lakes<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1316431133 5725 NW 186th St Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 625-9857 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://NSPIREHC.COM

#### Palmetto Subacute Care Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1780696336 7600 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 261-2525 Provider Language(s): English

Web Address: HTTP://PALMETTOSUBACUTE. COM

### Pinecrest Rehabilitation Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1871503417 13650 NE 3rd Ct North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 893-1170 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PINECREST-REHAB.COM

#### Ponce Health and Rehabilitation Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1700481595 335 SW 12th Ave

Miami, FL 33130 (305) 545-6695 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://PONCEREHAB.COM

#### Regents Park at Aventura<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1295307197 18905 NE 25th Ave Miami, FL 33180 (305) 932-6360 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Riviera Health Resort<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1407124316 6901 Yumuri St Coral Gables, FL 33146 (786) 517-6999 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Sands at South Beach Care Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1043728777 42 Collins Ave Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 672-1771 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://ONYXCARES.COM

# South Dade Nursing and

Rehabilitation Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1245703792 17475 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33157 (305) 255-1045 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://SOUTHDADENURSING. COM

#### St Annes Nursing Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1104814979 11855 Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33177 (305) 252-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CATHOLICHEAL THSERVICES.ORG

#### Susanna Wesley Health Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1043226400 5300 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 669-6909 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# **Skilled Nursing Facilities**

Victoria Nursing and Rehabilitation Center<sup>8,9</sup> NPI #1447249149 955 NW 3rd St Miami, FL 33128 (305) 548-4020 *Provider Language(s): English Interpreter Language(s): Creole, Spanish* Hours: M 8:00AM-6:00PM TU-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://VICTORIANURSING.NE T West Gables Health Care Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1508464025 2525 SW 75th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (305) 265-9391 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WESTGABLESHEALTH CARE.COM

#### Villa Maria Nursing Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1386625036 1050 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 891-8850 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CATHOLICHEAL THSERVICES.ORG

# Villa Maria West Skilled Nursing Facility<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1912166091 8850 NW 122nd St Hialeah Gardens, FL 33018 (305) 351-7181 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CATHOLICHEAL THSERVICES.ORG

### Waterford Nursing and

Rehabilitation Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1003543125 8333 W Okeechobee Rd Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 556-9900 *Provider Language(s): English*  This page is intentionally left blank.

#### Hospitals

#### Florida

#### Miami-Dade

#### Hospital - General

HCA Florida Aventura Hospital<sup>11</sup> NPI #1346970241 20900 Biscayne Blvd Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 682-7000 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.HCAFLORIDAHE ALTHCARE.COM

HCA Florida Kendall Hospital<sup>8</sup> NPI #1255602876 11750 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33175 (305) 223-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.KENDALLMED.C OM/LOCATION/KENDALL-REGIONAL-MEDICAL-CENTER

11750 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 223-3000 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.KENDALLMED.C OM/LOCATION/KENDALL-REGIONAL-MEDICAL-CENTER HCA Florida Mercy Hospital<sup>8,10,11</sup> NPI #1003908443 3663 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-4400 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MERCYMIAMI.C OM

Jackson West Medical Center NPI #1639783509 2801 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (786) 466-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://JACKSONHEALTH.OR G

# Kindred Hospital So FL Coral Gables<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1124103650 5190 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 448-1585 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.KINDREDHOSPI TALS.COM

Larkin Community Hospital<sup>11</sup> NPI #1700919768 7031 SW 62nd Ave South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 284-7500 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://LARKINHEALTH.COM Lch Palm Springs Campus<sup>8</sup> NPI #1013382860 1475 W 49th PI Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-2500 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://LARKINHEALTH.COM

Mount Sinai Medical Center of Florida<sup>10</sup> NPI #1043474125 4300 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 224-8553 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MSMC.COM

Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital<sup>8,10</sup> NPI #1104857119 1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 324-4357 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.JACKSONHEALT H.ORG

1695 NW 9th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 324-4357 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.JACKSONHEALT H.ORG

\*Accepts Medicaid. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

Some of the network hospitals shown in this section of the provider directory may not be part of your plan's network of hospitals that perform organ transplants. For a complete list of Medicare-approved network facilities for transplant services, please call Customer Service at the number on the back of your plan's member ID card.

Please call the provider's office to confirm the provider's enrollment availability and participation in the Medicaid program.

PHT Jackson North Medical Center<sup>8,10</sup> NPI #1013942432 160 NW 170th St North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 651-1100 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.JACKSONHEALT H.ORG

PHT Jackson South Community<sup>8,10</sup> NPI #1174601397 9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 251-2500 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.JACKSONHEALT H.ORG

Select Specialty Hospital -Miami<sup>8</sup> NPI #1174523815 955 NW 3rd St Miami, FL 33128 (305) 416-5700 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SELECTSPECIAL TYHOSPITALS.COM Steward Coral Gables Hospital<sup>8</sup> NPI #1083286801 3100 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-8461 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORALGABLES HOSPITAL.ORG

Steward Hialeah Hospital<sup>8</sup> NPI #1063442770

651 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 693-6100 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.HIALEAHHOSP. ORG

# Steward North Shore Medical Center

NPI #1598337305 1100 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33150 (305) 835-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.NORTHSHORE MC.ORG

#### Steward Palmetto General Hospital<sup>8,9</sup> NPI #1013589738 2001 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 823-5000 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PALMETTOGEN ERAL.ORG

University of Miami Hospitals and Clinics<sup>8</sup> NPI #1679660617 1120 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (302) 270-5000 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UMIAMIHOSPITA L.COM

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-5511 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UMIAMIHOSPITA L.COM

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1101 Miami, FL 33180 (844) 324-4673 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UMIAMIHOSPITA L.COM

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UMIAMIHOSPITA L.COM

\*Accepts Medicaid. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

Some of the network hospitals shown in this section of the provider directory may not be part of your plan's network of hospitals that perform organ transplants. For a complete list of Medicare-approved network facilities for transplant services, please call Customer Service at the number on the back of your plan's member ID card.

Please call the provider's office to confirm the provider's enrollment availability and participation in the Medicaid program.

#### **Hospitals**

8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 270-5000 Provider Language(s): English Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UMIAMIHOSPITA L.COM 900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1000 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.UMIAMIHOSPITA L.COM Westchester General Hospital NPI #1548284177

2500 SW 75th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (305) 264-5252 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://KERALTYHOSPITAL.C OM

> \*Accepts Medicaid. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

Some of the network hospitals shown in this section of the provider directory may not be part of your plan's network of hospitals that perform organ transplants. For a complete list of Medicare-approved network facilities for transplant services, please call Customer Service at the number on the back of your plan's member ID card.

Please call the provider's office to confirm the provider's enrollment availability and participation in the Medicaid program.

This page is intentionally left blank.

# **Urgent Care/Surgicenters**

# Florida

#### Miami-Dade

### **Ambulatory Surgery Center**

Bayside Ambulatory Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1023036688 3641 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-3636 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://BAYSIDEASC.COM

Center For Eye Surgery<sup>8</sup> NPI #1134677990 6660 SW 117th Ave Miami, FL 33183 (305) 661-8588 Provider Language(s): English Web Address: HTTP://MEDEYEASSOCIATES. COM

## Coral Gables Surgery Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1093985525 2645 S Douglas Rd Ste 400 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 461-3229 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address:

HTTP://WWW.CORALGABLES SURGERY.COM

# Coral View Surgery Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1265494553 8390 W Flagler St Ste 221 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 226-5574 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORALVIEWSU RGERYCENTER.COM

#### Endoscopy Center

NPI #1114907920 5101 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 461-1881 Provider Language(s): English

# Gables Surgical Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1023005600 401 SW 42nd Ave Ste 201 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 447-0882 Provider Language(s): English Web Address: HTTP://THEGABLESSURGERY CENTER.COM

# Galloway Surgery Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1548414816

7600 SW 87th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 235-3750 Provider Language(s): English

# Gastrointestinal Center of Hialeah<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1578525853 135 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 825-1487 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish

#### Kendall Endoscopy and Surgery Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1538153994 7875 SW 104th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 270-7572 Provider Language(s): English Web Address:

HTTP://KENDOSCOPY.COM

#### Key Biscayne Surgery Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1477876696 580 Crandon Blvd Ste 301 Key Biscayne, FL 33149 (305) 365-7770 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.KEYBISCAYNES **URGERY.COM**

Miami Hand Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1215988308 8905 SW 87th Ave Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-6280 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIBONEAND JOINT.COM

# Miami Surgical Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1831140151 7600 SW 87th Ave Ste 200 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-2414 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIASURGICALC ENTER.COM

# Miami Surgical Suites<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1992250922 9035 Sunset Dr Ste 200 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 615-6210 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://MIAMISURGSUITES.CO Μ

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

# **Urgent Care/Surgicenters**

# Palmetto Lakes Surgical Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1922335900 2100 W 76th St Ste 101 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 403-2560 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://PLSURGICALCENTER. COM

#### Palmetto Surgery Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1982676227 2140 W 68th St Ste 102 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 512-8220 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://PALMETTOASC.COM

#### Santa Lucia Surgical Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1295793974 2441 SW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 442-0066 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.AIRALAEYE.CO M

#### South Florida Surgery Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1265534556 6110 SW 70th St South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-3100 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SOUTHFLORIDA SURGERYCENTER.COM/

#### Surgery Center at Doral<sup>8</sup> NPI #1386821817 3650 NW 82nd Ave Ste 101 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 341-7280 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://SURGERYCENTERATD ORAL.COM

# Surgery Center of Aventura<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1477594422 20601 E Dixie Hwy Ste 400 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 792-0323 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://SCAVENTURA.COM

# Surgical Park Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1194788182 9065 Dadeland Blvd Miami, FL 33156 (305) 271-9100 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://SURGICALPARKCENTE R.COM

#### The Surgery Center of Coral Gable<sup>8</sup> NPI #1487627642

1097 S Le Jeune Rd Fl 2 Miami, FL 33134 (305) 442-0084 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Venture Ambulatory Surgery Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1083873277 16853 NE 2nd Ave Ste 400 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 652-2999 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://VENTURESURGERYCE NTER.COM

#### **Urgent Care Center**

American Current Care<sup>8</sup> NPI #1003096041 10205 S Dixie Hwy Ste 102 Pinecrest, FL 33156 (866) 944-6046 Provider Language(s): English

17601 NW 2nd Ave Ste S Miami, FL 33169 (866) 944-6046 *Provider Language(s): English* 

7800 NW 25th St Ste 4 Doral, FL 33122 (866) 944-6046 *Provider Language(s): English* 

MD Now Medical Centers<sup>8</sup> NPI #1033195474 12301 Pinecrest Pkwy Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 971-8315 Provider Language(s): English

Md Now Medical Centers<sup>8</sup> NPI #1033195474 2750 Coral Way Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 569-9942 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MYMDNOW.CO M

MD Now Medical Centers<sup>8</sup> NPI #1033195474 385 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (786) 224-0078 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MYMDNOW.CO M

## **Urgent Care/Surgicenters**

14085 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 752-1803 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: SU-SA 8:00AM-8:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MYMDNOW.CO Μ 6605 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33143 (305) 663-5880 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: SU-SA 8:00AM-8:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MYMDNOW.CO Μ 16735 NW 67th Ave # 102 Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 557-4556 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: SU-SA 8:00AM-8:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MYMDNOW.CO Μ 792 S Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 379-5988 Provider Language(s): English Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MYMDNOW.CO Μ 1770 NE Miami Gardens Dr North Miami Beach, FL 33179 (305) 949-4141 *Provider Language(s): English* 9970 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 222-8335 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1770 NE Miami Gardens Dr Unit 1 Miami, FL 33179 (305) 949-4141 Provider Language(s): English Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MYMDNOW.CO Μ 1250 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33130 (305) 571-6250 Provider Language(s): English Hours: SU-SA 8:00AM-8:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MYMDNOW.CO Μ 18851 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 255-7797 Provider Language(s): English Hours: SU-SA 8:00AM-8:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MYMDNOW.CO Μ 12555 Biscayne Blvd Ste C North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 379-4442 Provider Language(s): English Hours: SU-SA 8:00AM-8:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MYMDNOW.CO Μ 190 N Lejeune Rd Miami, FL 33126 (786) 753-7501 Provider Language(s): English 4001 SW 72nd Ave Miami, FL 33155 (305) 663-5770 Provider Language(s): English Hours: SU-SA 8:00AM-8:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MYMDNOW.CO Μ

2310 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33137 (786) 579-1222 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MYMDNOW.CO M

Memorial Health System Urgent Care Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1457899684 8665 NW 186th St Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 682-2626 Provider Language(s): English

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO). This page is intentionally left blank.

929

#### Florida

#### Miami-Dade

#### **Ambulance Services**

Mct Express/miami Dade Ambulance Services<sup>8</sup> NPI #1891840401 2766 NW 62nd St Miami, FL 33147 (305) 779-0505 Provider Language(s): English

Medical Care Transportation<sup>8</sup> NPI #1982827887 2766 NW 62nd St Miami, FL 33147 (305) 633-0553 Provider Language(s): English

Medicar Ambulance Service NPI #1467402883 12600 NW 107th Ave Medley, FL 33178 (305) 718-6400 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.AMR.NET

#### National Health Transport<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1902118805 2290 NW 110th Ave Miami, FL 33172 (305) 636-5509 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://NATIONALHEALTHTRA NSPORT.COM

### Clinic

Jefferson Reaves Health Center NPI #1851467666 1009 NW 5th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (786) 466-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.JACKSONHEALT H.ORG

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5300 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.JACKSONHEALT H.ORG

#### North Dade Health Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1437223856 16555 NW 25th Ave Opa Locka, FL 33054 (305) 620-3723 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.JACKSONHEALT H.ORG

# PHT Dr Rafael A Penalver

Clinic<sup>8</sup> NPI #1033283445 971 NW 2nd St Miami, FL 33128 (305) 545-7737 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.JACKSONHEALT H.ORG Rosie Lee Wesley Health Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1679648943 6601 SW 62nd Ave South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 466-6900 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.JACKSONHEALT H.ORG

#### **Diagnostic Treatment Center**

Doral Imaging Institute<sup>8</sup> NPI #1053357061 2760 SW 97th Ave Ste B101 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 594-2881 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CIRACENTERS. COM

Gables Radiology Associates<sup>8</sup> NPI #1255628558 7725 NW 48th St Ste 100 Doral, FL 33166 (305) 640-5967 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://GABLESRADDORAL.C OM 815 NW 57th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 261-0555 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Web Address: HTTP://GABLESRADDORAL.C OM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

Additional ancillary providers can be found in our National Vendor List after the Table of Contents.

# Ancillary

Mobile Quality Diagnostic<sup>8</sup> NPI #1104819648 1751 W 38th PI Ste 1003A Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 820-8720 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Optimum Imaging<sup>8</sup> NPI #1245540913 2740 SW 97th Ave Apt 107 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 220-9500 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Professional Health Diagnostics<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1184709701 6527 SW 24th St Miami, FL 33155 (305) 441-2262 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.PHDMIAMI.COM

Pulmonary Physicians<sup>8</sup> NPI #1164644233 242 NW Le Jeune Rd Miami, FL 33126 (305) 567-2080 Provider Language(s): English

8600 SW 92nd St Ste 204C Miami, FL 33156 (305) 275-4750 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Ultimate Diagnostic Center NPI #1457678526 28870 S Dixie Hwy Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 393-8102 Provider Language(s): English

#### **Dialysis Center**

Americare Renal Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1205140886 2601 SW 37th Ave Ste 138 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 448-6261 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://ARCDIALYSIS.COM

Biscayne Bay Dialysis<sup>8</sup> NPI #1023684032 14801 NE 6th Ave Miami, FL 33161 (786) 743-3142 Provider Language(s): English

BMA Cutler Ridge<sup>8</sup> NPI #1790897551 18942 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 252-7575 Provider Language(s): English

BMA Metro Miami<sup>8</sup> NPI #1053423806 5550 W Flagler St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (786) 388-1305 Provider Language(s): English

BMA of Coconut Grove<sup>8</sup> NPI #1457463200 2561 Coral Way Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 860-8111 Provider Language(s): English BMA of Hialeah<sup>8</sup> NPI #1942312780 7170 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 825-2046 *Provider Language(s): English* 

BMA of Kendall<sup>®</sup> NPI #1144332990 9193 SW 72nd St Ste 100B Miami, FL 33173 (305) 279-2010 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Bma Of Miami<sup>8</sup> NPI #1033221874 1494 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 631-4110 *Provider Language(s): English* 

BMA of South Miami<sup>8</sup> NPI #1548372394 8770 SW 144th St Palmetto Bay, FL 33176

(305) 255-3100 Provider Language(s): English

BMA West Dade<sup>8</sup> NPI #1821100686 2791 SW 137th Ave Miami, FL 33175 (305) 207-2388 Provider Language(s): English

BMA West Kendall<sup>8</sup> NPI #1720190572 12000 SW 131st Ave Miami, FL 33186 (305) 254-4840 Provider Language(s): English

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

Additional ancillary providers can be found in our National Vendor List after the Table of Contents.

#### Center For Kidney Disease at North Shore<sup>8</sup> NPI #1538137799 1190 NW 95th St Ste 208 Miami, FL 33150 (305) 691-2144 Provider Language(s): English

Coral Gables Kidney Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1780651802 3280 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 448-9888 *Provider Language(s): English* 

County Line Dialysis<sup>8</sup> NPI #1881181279 21353 NW 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33169 (305) 654-2724

**Fkc Aventura<sup>8</sup>** NPI #1386750164 19056 NE 29th Ave Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-9006 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Provider Language(s): English

Fkc Miami Park Centre<sup>8</sup> NPI #1467762146 900 Park Centre Blvd Ste 400C Miami, FL 33169 (305) 625-5180 Provider Language(s): English

#### Fkc Miami Shores<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1912372293 11440 NW 7th Ave Miami, FL 33168 (786) 621-4888 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Fkc No Miami Beach<sup>8</sup> NPI #1003826090 100 NW 170th St Ste 106 North Miami Beach, FL 22

North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 650-8822 Provider Language(s): English

Flamingo Park Kidney Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1215904776 901 E 10th Ave Ste 17 Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 884-5677 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Florida Renal Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1437350451 5300 W Flagler St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-5702 Provider Language(s): English

FMC Coral Gables<sup>8</sup> NPI #1386060739 238 Palermo Ave Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-0112 Provider Language(s): English

FMC Doral<sup>8</sup> NPI #1649546151 11251 NW 20th St Unit 105 Miami, FL 33172 (305) 716-8608 Provider Language(s): English

FMC Ocean Sound Dialysis<sup>8</sup> NPI #1366834087 2876 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 246-5043 *Provider Language(s): English* 

## FMC of Naranja8

NPI #1700979325 26585 S Dixie Hwy Homestead, FL 33032 (305) 257-1031 Provider Language(s): English

FMC The Glades<sup>8</sup> NPI #1154567998 16740 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33196 (305) 387-2667 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Fresenius Kidney Care Perrine<sup>8</sup> NPI #1124561162 10850 SW 184th St Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 232-5915 Provider Language(s): English

Golden Glades Dialysis<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1699102715 15600 NW 15th Ave Ste D Miami, FL 33169 (305) 621-1328 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Greater Miami Dialysis<sup>8</sup> NPI #1316915077 160 NW 176th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33169 (305) 653-6033 Provider Language(s): English

Hialeah Artificial Kidney Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1669583084 8524 NW 103rd St Hialeah Gardens, FL 33016 (305) 827-0576 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# <sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

Additional ancillary providers can be found in our National Vendor List after the Table of Contents.

Homestead Artificial Kidney C<sup>8</sup> NPI #1811009665 99 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 245-0241 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Interamerican Dialysis<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1578530986 7815 Coral Way Ste 115 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 261-4823 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Kendall Kidney Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1164748273

8364 Mills Dr Ste 1740 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 273-3783 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Keys Gate Dialysis<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1578992558 1982 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 247-3506 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Kidney Treatment Center-S Florida<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1740267483 13500 N Kendall Dr Ste 131 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 388-5222 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Miami Campus Dialysis<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1003883125 1951 NW 7th Ave Ste 500 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-8956 *Provider Language(s): English*  Miami East Dialysis<sup>8</sup> NPI #1821065947 1250 NW 7th St Ste 106 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 547-1496 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Miami Gardens Dialysis<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1043277015 3363 NW 167th St Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 627-9311 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Miami Jewish Dialysis<sup>8</sup> NPI #1811428287 5200 NE 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33137 (305) 751-8699 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Miami Lakes Artificial Kidney Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1790753507 14600 NW 60th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 639-0496 Provider Language(s): English

Miami North Dialysis<sup>8</sup> NPI #1245208057 860 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 893-7887 Provider Language(s): English

#### North Beach Dialysis Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1104844562 16600 NW 13th Ave Miami, FL 33169 (305) 653-7222 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Palmetto Artifical Kidney Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1801149950 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 109 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 827-8399

Provider Language(s): English

#### South Beach Dialysis<sup>8</sup> NPI #1376511618

1711 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 695-4175 *Provider Language(s): English* 

South Dade Kidney Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1790099976 11040 SW 184th St Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 259-1516 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Tamiami Dialysis8

NPI #1194492074 1635 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (786) 788-6216 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### DME Orthotics/Prosthetics Only

#### Allied Orthopedics<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1154485548 10250 SW 56th St Ste A102 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 275-5656 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

#### 5753 Miami Lakes Dr E Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 828-3090 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ALLIEDORTHOP EDICS.COM

7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 275-5656 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Avanta Orthopedics8

NPI #1518382720 7171 Coral Way Ste 500 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 262-1721 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Florida Prosthetics and<sup>8</sup> NPI #1396790804 11401 SW 40th St Ste 110 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 553-1217 Provider Language(s): English

Health Medical Equipment<sup>8</sup> NPI #1104804830 2694 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (305) 223-7222 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Independent Living Systems<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1083764724 4601 NW 77th Ave Doral, FL 33166 (305) 262-6444 *Provider Language(s): English*  5200 Blue Lagoon Dr Ste 500 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 262-1292 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Mahnkes Orthotics Prosthetics<sup>8</sup> NPI #1164420766 4990 SW 72nd Ave Ste 107 Miami, FL 33155 (786) 360-5514 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MAHNKESOP.C OM

Miami Durable Medical Equip<sup>8</sup> NPI #1922084698 4699 SW 72nd Ave Miami, FL 33155 (305) 663-6446 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Nova Orthopedic<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1003829227 1420 SW 1st St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 545-7777 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Podortis Corporation<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1891932661 5841 SW 8th St West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 446-2995 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Quirantes Orthopedics Rx<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1679014898 4258 W 12th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 821-6181 *Provider Language(s): English*  Quirantes Orthopedics<sup>8</sup> NPI #1033220728 5840 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 261-1382 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Hepatology - Transplant

Carrion Monsalve, Andres F, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1811158454 434 Washington Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 359-5037 Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese Staff Language(s): Spanish Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GASTROMEDMI AMI.COM Hospital Affiliations: UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS

5101 SW 8th St Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 262-6060 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese* Hospital Affiliations: UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

Additional ancillary providers can be found in our National Vendor List after the Table of Contents.

Estrada, Jose R, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1205271947 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 274-5500 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Gastro Health PI

Goldberg, David S, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1891987806 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-8644 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1400 NW 12th Ave FI 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-2023 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Hepatology

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6226 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Levy, Cynthia, MD<sup>8</sup>, F NPI #1215979901 1295 NW 14th St Ste A Miami, FL 33125 (305) 689-1800 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS, PHT JACKSON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5215 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: PHT JACKSON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL, UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS

Martin, Eric F, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1164634416 1500 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-6092 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: PHT JACKSON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL, UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS Rivas, John M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1831412360 860 NW 42nd St Ste 203 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: BROWARD HEALTH MEDICAL CENTER, HCA FLORIDA WESTSIDE HOSPITAL, CLEVELAND CLINIC FLORIDA HEALTH SYSTEM

860 NW 42nd St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: HCA FLORIDA WESTSIDE HOSPITAL, BROWARD HEALTH MEDICAL CENTER, CLEVELAND CLINIC FLORIDA HEALTH SYSTEM

860 NW 42nd St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: HCA FLORIDA WESTSIDE HOSPITAL, CLEVELAND CLINIC FLORIDA HEALTH SYSTEM, BROWARD HEALTH MEDICAL CENTER

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

Romero-Marrero, Carlos J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1194936757

860 NW 42nd St Ste 203 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: HCA FLORIDA WESTSIDE HOSPITAL

860 NW 42nd St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: HCA FLORIDA WESTSIDE HOSPITAL

860 NW 42nd St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33127 (954) 451-5932 *Provider Language(s): English* Hospital Affiliations: HCA FLORIDA WESTSIDE HOSPITAL

#### Home Health/Home Health Agency

Medical-Care Home Health Services<sup>8</sup> NPI #1265545388 760 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 102 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 883-2940 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MEDCARESERVI CES.COM

#### Home Infusion/Home IV Therapy

Medical-Care Infusion Service<sup>8</sup> NPI #1407964091 3085 W 80th St Hialeah, FL 33018 (800) 819-0751 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Hospice and Palliative Medicine

Fein, Steven G, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1437146552 5825 SW 117th St Coral Gables, FL 33156 (786) 567-8310 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-10:00PM Medical Group: Heme Onc Call Hospital Affiliations: STEWARD HIALEAH HOSPITAL, PHT JACKSON NORTH MEDICAL CENTER, PHT JACKSON

Salomon, Say, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497093736 401 Opa Locka Blvd Opa Locka, FL 33054 (786) 535-7200 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Chen Neighborhood Medical Centers Of Sou

MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

Serpa, John, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1407836232 1800 W 68th St Ste 114 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 698-7975 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 12:00PM-5:00PM TU-TH 10:00AM-5:00PM F 12:00PM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.TODAYIHAVENO PAIN.COM Hospital Affiliations: LCH PALM SPRINGS CAMPUS, STEWARD CORAL GABLES HOSPITAL

7330 SW 62nd PI Ste 320A South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 698-9077 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: STEWARD CORAL GABLES HOSPITAL, LCH PALM SPRINGS CAMPUS

#### **Hospice Center**

Kindred Hospice<sup>8</sup> NPI #1114159902 6161 Blue Lagoon Dr Ste 170 Miami, FL 33126 (786) 388-1400 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

Opuscare of South Florida<sup>8</sup> NPI #1033753793 6900 SW 80th St Miami, FL 33143 (305) 591-1606 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.OPUSCARE.OR G

#### Hyperbaric Medicine-Wound Care

Alea-Fernandez, Alberto, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1114942349 335 SW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33130 (305) 545-6695 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hospital Affiliations: STEWARD CORAL GABLES HOSPITAL, STEWARD HIALEAH HOSPITAL, HCA FLORIDA

KENDALL HOSPITAL 6232 Leonardo St Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 444-4244 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Medical Group: Jose A Aleafernandez Jr Hospital Affiliations: STEWARD HIALEAH HOSPITAL, STEWARD CORAL GABLES HOSPITAL, HCA FLORIDA KENDALL HOSPITAL Sanchez-Cazau, Dolores, MD<sup>3</sup>, F NPI #1558478198 1475 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-2500 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: LCH PALM SPRINGS CAMPUS, STEWARD PALMETTO GENERAL HOSPITAL

651 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 835-4153 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: LCH PALM SPRINGS CAMPUS, STEWARD PALMETTO GENERAL HOSPITAL

777 E 25th St Ste 501 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 889-6670 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Premier Care Associates Hospital Affiliations: LCH PALM SPRINGS CAMPUS, STEWARD PALMETTO GENERAL HOSPITAL

#### Hyperbaric Oxygen Chamber

Hyperbarics of South Florida<sup>8</sup> NPI #1295048429 8337 NW 12th St Ste 101 Doral, FL 33126 (305) 594-1246 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Laboratory Facility

Labcorp<sup>5,8</sup> NPI #1003017252 100 NW 170th St Ste 205 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 651-2788 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-3:00PM SA 7:00AM-12:00PM

10720 Caribbean Blvd Ste 430 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 969-1045 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-3:00PM

14713 SW 42nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33185 (305) 223-7592 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-3:00PM

2720 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (305) 220-2636 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 6:30AM-3:00PM SA 6:30AM-12:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

400 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 510 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-8096 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-3:00PM

7000 SW 62nd Ave Ste 570 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-3701 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-2:30PM

7150 W 20th Ave Ste 213 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 826-1871 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-3:00PM

970 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 821-2806 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-3:00PM SA 7:00AM-12:00PM

#### Laboratory Corp of America Holdings<sup>5,8</sup> NPI #1003017252 11700 SW 104th St Miami, FL 33186 (786) 788-5455 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-3:00PM

SA 7:00AM-12:00PM 12630 SW 120th St Miami, FL 33186 (786) 756-9100 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-3:00PM 15900 NW 27th Ave Opa Locka, FL 33054 (305) 860-4449 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-3:30PM

1695 NW 20th St Miami, FL 33142 (305) 697-4959 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-3:00PM

19935 NW 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33169 (305) 709-5352 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-3:00PM

2801 NE 213th St Ste 1110 Miami, FL 33180 (800) 222-7566 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-3:00PM

3007 Aventura Blvd Miami, FL 33180 (305) 998-0030 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-3:00PM

3090 NE 43rd Ave Homestead, FL 33033 (800) 222-7566 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3100 SW 62nd Ave Ste 8-130 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 699-2649 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:00PM 400 Hialeah Dr Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 928-7445 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-3:00PM

6200 SW 62nd St South Miami, FL 33143 (800) 222-7566 *Provider Language(s): English* 

690 NW 183rd St Miami, FL 33169 (305) 504-5335 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-3:00PM

7910 NW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33147 (800) 222-7566 *Provider Language(s): English* 

861 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33030 (800) 222-7566 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9310 SW 56th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 902-6226 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-3:00PM

Mercy Laboratory Associates<sup>5,8</sup> NPI #1003017252 3663 S Miami Ave Miami, FL 33133 (305) 854-4400 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

Additional ancillary providers can be found in our National Vendor List after the Table of Contents.

Quest Diagnostics<sup>5,8</sup> NPI #1154474344 100 NW 170th St Ste 204 North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 652-8274 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.QUESTDIAGNOS TICS.COM 1050 NW 14th St Ste 10A Miami, FL 33136 (305) 545-3004 Provider Language(s): English Web Address: HTTP://WWW.QUESTDIAGNOS TICS.COM 10920 Biscayne Blvd Ste 17-18 Miami, FL 33161 (786) 562-7872 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.QUESTDIAGNOS TICS.COM 11410 N Kendall Dr Ste 107-109 Miami, FL 33176 (866) 697-8378 Provider Language(s): English Web Address: HTTP://WWW.QUESTDIAGNOS TICS.COM 11485 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (866) 697-8378 Provider Language(s): English Web Address: HTTP://WWW.QUESTDIAGNOS TICS.COM

12554 SW 120th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 253-5008 Provider Language(s): English Web Address: HTTP://WWW.QUESTDIAGNOS TICS.COM 13808 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 551-6160 Provider Language(s): English Web Address: HTTP://WWW.QUESTDIAGNOS TICS.COM 16217 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33196 (866) 697-8378 Provider Language(s): English Web Address: HTTP://WWW.QUESTDIAGNOS TICS.COM 18600 NW 87th Ave Unit 105 Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 829-9977 Provider Language(s): English Web Address: HTTP://WWW.QUESTDIAGNOS TICS.COM 2002 Campbell Dr Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 916-1914 Provider Language(s): English Web Address: HTTP://WWW.QUESTDIAGNOS TICS.COM

20445 Biscayne Blvd Ste H8 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-2542 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.QUESTDIAGNOS TICS.COM 2600 NW 87th Ave Ste 12 Doral, FL 33172 (866) 697-8378 Provider Language(s): English Web Address: HTTP://WWW.QUESTDIAGNOS TICS.COM 333 W 41st St Ste 502 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (866) 697-8378 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.QUESTDIAGNOS TICS.COM 3705 W 20th Ave Ste 140 Hialeah. FL 33012 (305) 820-6897 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.QUESTDIAGNOS TICS.COM 5761 SW 40th St Ste C Miami, FL 33155 (305) 668-9389 Provider Language(s): English Web Address: HTTP://WWW.QUESTDIAGNOS TICS.COM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

#### 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 603 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 557-4479 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.QUESTDIAGNOS TICS.COM

777 E 25th St Ste 101 Hialeah, FL 33013 (866) 697-8378 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.QUESTDIAGNOS TICS.COM

8279 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 261-4486 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.QUESTDIAGNOS TICS.COM

9521 S Dixie Hwy Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 663-2828 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.QUESTDIAGNOS TICS.COM

#### Long Term Acute Care Facility

Select Specialty Hospital -Miami Lakes<sup>8</sup> NPI #1730643131 14001 NW 82nd Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (786) 609-9200 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SELECTSPECIAL TYHOSPITALS.COM

#### Medical Supply DME

Advanced Motion Control<sup>8</sup> NPI #1649324807 17395 N Bay Rd Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (305) 661-2125 *Provider Language(s): English* 

4705 SW 72nd Ave Miami, FL 33155 (305) 661-4776 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Ardy Medical Supply<sup>8</sup> NPI #1942268941 9786 SW 24th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 551-5018 Provider Language(s): English

#### Dowell Orthopedic<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1952363996 12747 SW 42nd St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 859-9544 *Provider Language(s): English* 

### Hand Institute DME<sup>8</sup>

8905 SW 87th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 667-8686 Provider Language(s): English

M Quirantes Orthopedics<sup>8</sup> NPI #1174639694 8485 SW 40th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 552-8400 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MQUIRANTES.C OM

#### Medical-Care DME<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1295013563 3085 W 80th St Hialeah, FL 33018 (305) 884-8650 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MEDCAREINFUS ION.COM

Mon Orthopedic<sup>8</sup> NPI #1598705006 600 E 25th St Ste E Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 835-8600 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Quirantes Orthopedic<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1831243963 1401 E 4th Ave Ste 101 Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 884-8303 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

Additional ancillary providers can be found in our National Vendor List after the Table of Contents.

Unified Care Services<sup>8</sup> NPI #1730221599 10650 NW 29th Ter Doral, FL 33172 (305) 626-7004 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### **MRI Center**

Coral Gables MRI<sup>®</sup> NPI #1336236363 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 100 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 446-7893 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ADCMRI.COM 760 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 120 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 446-7893 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address:

HTTP://WWW.ADCMRI.COM

Digital Medical Imaging<sup>8</sup> NPI #1902829369 20601 E Dixie Hwy Ste 350 Aventura, FL 33180 (786) 923-2000 *Provider Language(s): English*  Millenium Open MRI<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1982805685 7360 Coral Way Ste 27A Miami, FL 33155 (305) 261-6744 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MILLENIUMMRI. COM/

Partners IN Imaging<sup>8</sup> NPI #1356441448 3801 Biscayne Blvd Ste 100 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 890-1839 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://UNIQUEIMAGING.COM

7867 N Kendall Dr Ste 120 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 279-2674 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://UNIQUEIMAGING.COM

Pet - CT and MRI of Miami<sup>8</sup> NPI #1821262494 12905 SW 42nd St Ste 106 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 229-2020 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish San Remo Breast and MRI Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1710142401 1545 San Remo Ave Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 403-4930 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIAMIBREASTIN STITUTE.COM

West Palm Beach Resources<sup>8</sup> NPI #1407489818 7520 SW 57th Ave Ste A South Miami, FL 33143 (833) 674-3668 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Physical Rehabilitation Facility

St Catherines Rehabilitation Hospital<sup>8</sup> NPI #1538252721 1050 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 357-1735 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CATHOLICHEAL THSERVICES.ORG

11855 Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33177 (305) 252-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CATHOLICHEAL THSERVICES.ORG

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

8850 NW 122nd St Hialeah, FL 33018 (305) 351-7181 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CATHOLICHEAL THSERVICES.ORG

St Catherines West Rehabilitation Hospital<sup>8</sup> NPI #1538252721 8850 NW 122nd St Hialeah, FL 33018 (305) 351-7181 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CATHOLICHEAL THSERVICES.ORG

#### **Radiation Oncology Facility**

Aventura Comprehensive Cancer Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1790973063 20950 NE 27th Ct Miami, FL 33180 (305) 682-2151 Provider Language(s): English

#### **Radiology - Diagnostic**

Healthcare Imaging of Kendall<sup>8</sup> NPI #1033340518 11410 N Kendall Dr Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 398-3575 Provider Language(s): English Ifa Medical Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1083874275 1695 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (305) 207-4443 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Miami Sonogram<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1609501543 8334 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33155 (786) 988-2538 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Umiami Medicine - Radiology<sup>8</sup> NPI #1104876622 1115 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5512 Provider Language(s): English

1121 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1150 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1815 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1150 NW 14th St Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-1815 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1150 NW 14th St Fl 4 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4900 *Provider Language(s): English*  1201 NW 16th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-1960 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1295 NW 14th St Ste 1700 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6946 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1321 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-5470 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1400 NW 14th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 585-6970 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1475 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5512 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 1 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5512 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1475 NW 12th Ave Fl 2 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6626 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1475 NW 12th Ave Ste C080 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-2067 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

Additional ancillary providers can be found in our National Vendor List after the Table of Contents.

160 NW 170th St North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 651-1100 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1611 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-7688 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1611 NW 12th Ave # Accw Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5792 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1611 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1611 NW 12th AveWing Miami, FL 33136 (305) 585-5792 *Provider Language(s): English* 

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 689-5555 *Provider Language(s): English* 

5555 Ponce De Leon Blvd Fl 1 Coral Gables, FL 33146 (305) 243-5302 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8932 SW 97th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-5512 *Provider Language(s): English*  8932 SW 97th Ave Ste L Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-4530 *Provider Language(s): English* 

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-5512 *Provider Language(s): English* 

9333 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 243-5512 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### **Sleep Study Medicine**

**3t Radiology and Research**<sup>8</sup> NPI #1528187812 300 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 201 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-7460 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://PROECHODIAGNOSTI CS.COM

310 Arthur Godfrey Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-7460 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://PROECHODIAGNOSTI CS.COM

907 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 673-4247 *Provider Language(s): English*  Abreu, Alexandre R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1497710099 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: PHT JACKSON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL, UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS

1400 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Pulmonary/critical Car Hospital Affiliations: UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS, PHT JACKSON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

1400 NW 12th Ave FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 689-5437 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS, PHT JACKSON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

1600 NW 10th Ave FI 7 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: PHT JACKSON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL, UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS

900 NW 17th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9999 *Provider Language(s): English, Portuguese, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS, PHT JACKSON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

American Institute For Sleep Performance<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1093740235 6141 Sunset Dr Ste 110 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 824-3244 *Provider Language(s): English* 

6175 NW 153rd St Ste 324 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 824-3244 *Provider Language(s): English*  Avecillas, Jaime F, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1366409245 12905 SW 42nd St Ste 213 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 507-8830 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM Medical Group: Lung & Critical Care Splt Hospital Affiliations: UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS

3100 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (786) 507-8830 *Provider Language(s): English* Medical Group: Lung & Critical Care Splt Hospital Affiliations: UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS

Brito, Yoel, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1437448271 78 SW 13th Ave Ste 202 Miami, FL 33135 (305) 545-5353 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.LUNGSLEEPDO CTORS.COM Medical Group: Brito Health Care Corp Hospital Affiliations: HCA FLORIDA KENDALL HOSPITAL, HCA FLORIDA AVENTURA HOSPITAL

Chediak, Alejandro D, MD, M NPI #1669401774 1475 NW 12th Ave FI 3 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-4000 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Hours: M-F 9.00AM-5.00PM Hospital Affiliations: PHT JACKSON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL, MOUNT SINAI MEDICAL CENTER OF FLORIDA, UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS

900 NW 17th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9999 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: PHT JACKSON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL, UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS, MOUNT SINAI MEDICAL CENTER OF FLORIDA

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

Costarangos, Constantino, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1730165200 10251 SW 72nd St Ste A101 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 274-9205 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Constantino Costarangos Md Pa Hospital Affiliations: LCH PALM SPRINGS CAMPUS, STEWARD PALMETTO GENERAL HOSPITAL, HCA FLORIDA KENDALL HOSPITAL Dib, Salim I, MD, M NPI #1609098896

NPI #1609098896 1150 NW 14th St Ste 609 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Arabic Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: PHT JACKSON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL, UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS 8932 SW 97th Ave Ste N Miami, FL 33176 (305) 243-6732 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Arabic* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: PHT JACKSON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL, UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS

900 NW 17th St Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9999 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: PHT JACKSON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL, UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS

900 NW 17th St # 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9999 *Provider Language(s): Arabic, English, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Arabic* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: PHT JACKSON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL, UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS

Drucker, Carl, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1861492589 21150 Biscayne Blvd Ste 102 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 935-6000 *Provider Language(s): English* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: South Florida Ent Associates Hospital Affiliations: PHT JACKSON NORTH MEDICAL CENTER, STEWARD NORTH SHORE MEDICAL CENTER, HCA FLORIDA AVENTURA HOSPITAL, MEMORIAL REGIONAL HOSPITAL, MEMORIAL HOSPITAL WEST

Echarte, Luis, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1043232028 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 301 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-0030 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI Hospital Affiliations: HCA FLORIDA AVENTURA HOSPITAL, MOUNT SINAI MEDICAL CENTER OF FLORIDA

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

Garcia, Rosa, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, F NPI #1912994047 9220 SW 72nd St Ste 104 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 274-1054 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Gonzalez, Brenda J, MD<sup>4,8,9</sup>, F NPI #1639165319 5000 University Dr Fl 2 Miami, FL 33146 (305) 779-7381 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 9:00AM-2:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary

# Physicians Of S Fl

### Grant, Timothy L, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1164486692 8720 N Kendall Dr Ste 212 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 665-5552 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Carlos Ramirez Calderon

#### Kutner, Mark E, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1104875277 10095 N Kendall Dr Ste 102 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-5455 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Primehealth Physicians Hospital Affiliations: PHT JACKSON SOUTH COMMUNITY

#### Mesa, Luis J, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1649292707 20900 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33180 (305) 937-4400 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Medical Group: Stuart J Bernstein Md

21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 405 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 937-4400 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

. Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Stuart J Bernstein Md

#### Mezerhane, Edward, MD<sup>3,8</sup>, M NPI #1063654218 11030 N Kendall Dr Ste 100

Miami, FL 33176 (305) 994-1825 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SOUTHFLORIDA SLEEPS.COM Hospital Affiliations: STEWARD HIALEAH HOSPITAL

351 N Lejeune Rd Ste 308 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 994-1825 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.SOUTHFLORIDA SLEEPS.COM Hospital Affiliations: STEWARD HIALEAH HOSPITAL

Punjabi, Naresh M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1447297411 1321 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 243-6387 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

Additional ancillary providers can be found in our National Vendor List after the Table of Contents.

900 NW 17th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9999 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS

#### Ramos, Alberto R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M

NPI #1215149265 900 NW 17th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3100 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS, PHT JACKSON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL Santos, Carlos R, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1851343578 909 N Miami Beach Blvd Ste 402 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 653-0425 Provider Language(s): English Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CARLOSSANTO SMDPA.COM Medical Group: Carlos R Santos Md Hospital Affiliations: STEWARD NORTH SHORE MEDICAL CENTER, HCA FLORIDA AVENTURA HOSPITAL, MEMORIAL HOSPITAL WEST, MEMORIAL HOSPITAL MIRAMAR Sleep Medicine Specialists of South Flor<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1063858140 11030 SW 88th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 994-1825 Provider Language(s): English

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 308 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 994-1825 *Provider Language(s): English*  Suurna, Maria V, MD<sup>®</sup>, F NPI #1609095918 1400 NW 12th AveEnt 7 North Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-3564 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Umiami Medicine - Speech Language Therap Hospital Affiliations: UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS

Tabak, Jeremy I, MD<sup>4,8</sup>, M NPI #1609862515 15955 SW 96th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 661-9404 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S FI 8600 SW 92nd St Ste 204B Miami, FL 33156 (305) 661-9404

Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Pulmonary Physicians Of S Fl

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

Wallace, Douglas M, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1013058932 900 NW 17th St FI 5 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 243-9999 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Hospital Affiliations: PHT

JACKSON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL, UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI HOSPITALS & CLINICS

#### **Speech Pathology**

Back IN Motion Physical Therapy<sup>8</sup> NPI #1376590042 1200 SW 12th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 859-7400 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish

# Back In Motion Physical Therapy<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1376590042 1200 SW 1st St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 859-7400 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Back IN Motion Physical Therapy<sup>8</sup> NPI #1376590042 14500 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 859-7400 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Back In Motion Physical Therapy<sup>8</sup> NPI #1376590042 1602 NE 163rd St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 859-7400 Provider Language(s): American

Sign Language, English, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Back IN Motion Physical Therapy<sup>4,8</sup> NPI #1376590042 2109 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 859-7400 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

E-mail: GOTANO@BIMPT.NET

Back In Motion Physical Therapy<sup>4,8</sup> NPI #1376590042 35 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 859-7400 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: GOTANO@BIMPT.NET Back IN Motion Physical Therapy<sup>8</sup> NPI #1376590042 522 E 25th St FI 5 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 859-7400 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish

12905 SW 42nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 859-7400 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): American Sign Language Interpreter Language(s): American Sign Language, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: GOTANO@BIMPT.NET

18623 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 859-7400 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Cora Health Services<sup>8</sup> NPI #1003849654

1040 71st St Miami Beach, FL 33141 (567) 940-1139 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

1040 71st St Ste 101 Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 868-9905 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

10570 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 222-1892 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM

10739 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 222-1892 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM

1140B W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-1203 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM 1164 Normandy Dr Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 868-9905 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM

1500 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 448-0146 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM

1500 S Douglas Rd Ste 210 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 448-0146 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 7:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM

15150 NW 79th Ct Ste 100 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 821-0502 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 15344 NW 79th Ct Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 821-0502 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM

15346 NW 79th Ct Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 821-0502 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM

15449 SW 137th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (305) 602-7035 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM

18355 NW 57th Ave Ste 104 Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (305) 910-2789 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

18453 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (786) 293-6800 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

18465 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (786) 293-6800 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1893 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 628-0080 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-TH 7:30AM-7:00PM F 7:30AM-6:00PM

19189 S Dixie Hwy Ste A Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (786) 293-6800 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM

2600 NW 87th Ave Ste 22 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 592-5555 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-7:00PM 2619 SW 147th Ave Miami, FL 33185 (305) 207-0602 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M 7:00AM-8:00PM TU 7:00AM-7:00PM W 7:00AM-7:00PM F 7:00AM-8:00PM F 7:00AM-8:00PM

Miami, FL 33185 (305) 207-0602 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

30342 Old Dixie Hwy Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 246-3828 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M 8:00AM-6:00PM TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM 5021 W 6th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-1203 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Staff Language(s): Cantonese, Guarani, Hindi, Mandarin Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM

6790 Coral Way Fl 2 Miami, FL 33155 (786) 358-0398 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

7762 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33156 (305) 598-0229 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Staff Language(s): Malayalam, Tamil Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 8740 N Kendall Dr Ste 115 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-0229 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English,

Spanish, Tagalog

Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

Additional ancillary providers can be found in our National Vendor List after the Table of Contents.

9000 SW 137th Ave Ste 116 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 380-6772 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-7:00PM

9010 SW 137th Ave Ste 116 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 380-6772 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM

Meli Medical Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1457659310 9160 NW 122nd St Unit 27 Hialeah, FL 33018 (305) 828-7870 Provider Language(s): English

Physical Therapy Now Miami Lakes<sup>8</sup> NPI #1083069132 15985 NW 57th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 613-7160 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* E-mail: MIAMILAKES@PHYSICALTHER APYNOW.COM

8585 Sunset Dr Ste 103B Miami, FL 33143 (305) 274-3311 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Physical Therapy Now Miramar<sup>8</sup> NPI #1881083475 18600 NW 87th Ave Unit 126 Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 275-6346 Provider Language(s): English

S O S Physio<sup>8</sup> NPI #1285091942 935 Arthur Godfrey Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 306-8376 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Polish, Russian* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: SOSPHYSIOMIAMI@GMAIL.CO M Web Address: HTTP://SOSPHYSIOREHAB.CO M

#### **Therapy - Occupational**

Back IN Motion Physical Therapy<sup>8</sup> NPI #1376590042 1200 SW 12th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 859-7400 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish Back In Motion Physical Therapy<sup>8</sup> NPI #1376590042 1200 SW 1st St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 859-7400 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Back IN Motion Physical Therapy<sup>8</sup> NPI #1376590042 14500 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 859-7400 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Back In Motion Physical Therapy<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1376590042 1602 NE 163rd St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 859-7400 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

### Back IN Motion Physical

Therapy<sup>4,8</sup> NPI #1376590042 2109 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 859-7400 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: GOTANO@BIMPT.NET

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

#### Back In Motion Physical Therapy<sup>4,8</sup> NPI #1376590042 35 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 859-7400 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: GOTANO@BIMPT.NET

Back IN Motion Physical Therapy<sup>8</sup> NPI #1376590042 522 E 25th St FI 5 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 859-7400 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish

12905 SW 42nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 859-7400 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): American Sign Language Interpreter Language(s): American Sign Language, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: GOTANO@BIMPT.NET

18623 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 859-7400 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Cora Health Services<sup>8</sup> NPI #1003849654 1040 71st St Miami Beach, FL 33141 (567) 940-1139 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog

1040 71st St Ste 101 Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 868-9905 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

10570 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 222-1892 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM

10739 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 222-1892 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM 1140B W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-1203 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM

1164 Normandy Dr Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 868-9905 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM

1500 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 448-0146 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM

1500 S Douglas Rd Ste 210 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 448-0146 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 7:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

15150 NW 79th Ct Ste 100 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 821-0502 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

15344 NW 79th Ct Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 821-0502 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM

15346 NW 79th Ct Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 821-0502 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM

15449 SW 137th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (305) 602-7035 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM 18355 NW 57th Ave Ste 104 Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (305) 910-2789 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

18453 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (786) 293-6800 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

18465 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (786) 293-6800 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1893 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 628-0080 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-TH 7:30AM-7:00PM F 7:30AM-6:00PM

19189 S Dixie Hwy Ste A Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (786) 293-6800 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM 2600 NW 87th Ave Ste 22 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 592-5555 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-7:00PM

2619 SW 147th Ave Miami, FL 33185 (305) 207-0602 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M 7:00AM-8:00PM TU 7:00AM-7:00PM W 7:00AM-7:00PM F 7:00AM-8:00PM

2633 SW 147th Ave Miami, FL 33185 (305) 207-0602 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

#### 30342 Old Dixie Hwy Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 246-3828 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M 8:00AM-6:00PM TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM 5021 W 6th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-1203 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Staff Language(s): Cantonese,

Guarani, Hindi, Mandarin Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM 6790 Coral Way Fl 2

Miami, FL 33155 (786) 358-0398 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

7762 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33156 (305) 598-0229 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Staff Language(s): Malayalam, Tamil Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 8740 N Kendall Dr Ste 115 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-0229 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM

9000 SW 137th Ave Ste 116 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 380-6772 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 7:00AM-7:00PM

9010 SW 137th Ave Ste 116 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 380-6772 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM

Hand Institute<sup>8</sup> NPI #1801040480 11760 Bird Rd Ste 610 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-W 8:00AM-5:00PM 11760 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English* 

11760 SW 40th St Ste 610 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8905 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-3099 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8905 SW 87th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 667-8680 *Provider Language(s): English* 

8940 N Kendall Dr Ste 101E Miami, FL 33176 (305) 667-8686 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Liv Active Therapy Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1922556307 9495 SW 72nd St Ste B120 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 332-2672 Provider Language(s): Acoli, English, Spanish

Maxwellness Physical Therapy<sup>8</sup> NPI #1881083475 18600 NW 87th Ave Unit 126 Hialeah, FL 33015 (954) 869-4310 Provider Language(s): Afar, English Staff Language(s): Afar

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

Additional ancillary providers can be found in our National Vendor List after the Table of Contents.

Physical Therapy Now Allapattah NPI #1003451360 2060 NW 22nd Ave Ste L5 Miami, FL 33142 (786) 703-7074 Provider Language(s): English

# Physical Therapy Now Bird Road<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1760938559 6840 SW 40th St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 599-0911 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Physical Therapy Now Coral Gables<sup>1,8</sup> NPI #1316427461

2690 SW 22nd St Unit 3 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 615-1628 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-7:00PM

#### Physical Therapy Now Fiu<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1588190987 1409 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33174 (305) 974-1054 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Physical Therapy Now Miami Lakes<sup>8</sup> NPI #1083069132 15985 NW 57th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 613-7160 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* E-mail: MIAMILAKES@PHYSICALTHER APYNOW.COM

8585 Sunset Dr Ste 103B Miami, FL 33143 (305) 274-3311 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

#### Physical Therapy Now Miramar<sup>8</sup> NPI #1881083475 18600 NW 87th Ave Unit 126 Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 275-6346 Provider Language(s): English

#### Praxis Physical Medicine<sup>8</sup> NPI #1629664255 6724 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 798-5404 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: PRAXISPHYSICALTHERAPY@G MAIL.COM

Precision Rehability<sup>1,4,8</sup> NPI #1821231457 1446 N Krome Ave Ste 102A Florida City, FL 33034 (305) 878-3231 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

#### S O S Physio<sup>8</sup> NPI #1285091942 3575 NE 207th St Ste B17 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 306-8376 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Polish, Russian* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: SOSPHYSIOMIAMI@GMAIL.CO M Web Address: HTTP://SOSPHYSIOREHAB.CO M

935 Arthur Godfrey Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 306-8376 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Polish, Russian* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: SOSPHYSIOMIAMI@GMAIL.CO M Web Address: HTTP://SOSPHYSIOREHAB.CO M

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

#### **Therapy - Physical**

Advance Therapy Center<sup>1,4,8</sup> NPI #1851836951 8000 W Flagler St Ste 103 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 456-9484 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 7:00AM-8:00PM F 7:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: INFO@ADVANCETHERAPYCEN TER.COM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ADVANCETHER APYCENTER.COM

### Back IN Motion Physical Therapy<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1376590042 1200 SW 12th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 859-7400 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish

#### Back In Motion Physical Therapy<sup>8</sup> NPI #1376590042

1200 SW 1st St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 859-7400 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Back IN Motion Physical Therapy<sup>8</sup> NPI #1376590042 14500 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 859-7400 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Back In Motion Physical Therapy<sup>8</sup> NPI #1376590042 1602 NE 163rd St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 859-7400 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

### Back IN Motion Physical Therapy<sup>4,8</sup>

NPI #1376590042 2109 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 859-7400 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: GOTANO@BIMPT.NET

Back In Motion Physical Therapy<sup>4,8</sup> NPI #1376590042 35 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 859-7400 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: GOTANO@BIMPT.NET Back IN Motion Physical Therapy<sup>8</sup> NPI #1376590042 522 E 25th St FI 5 Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 859-7400 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish

12905 SW 42nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 859-7400 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish Staff Language(s): American Sign Language Interpreter Language(s): American Sign Language, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: GOTANO@BIMPT.NET

18623 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 859-7400 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Cora Health Services<sup>8</sup> NPI #1003849654 1040 71st St Miami Beach, FL 33141 (567) 940-1139 *Provider Language(s): American*

Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

1040 71st St Ste 101 Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 868-9905 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

10570 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 222-1892 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM

10739 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 222-1892 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM

1140B W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-1203 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM 1164 Normandy Dr Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 868-9905 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM

1500 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 448-0146 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM

1500 S Douglas Rd Ste 210 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 448-0146 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM

15150 NW 79th Ct Ste 100 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 821-0502 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 15344 NW 79th Ct Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 821-0502 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM

15346 NW 79th Ct Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 821-0502 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM

15449 SW 137th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (305) 602-7035 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM

18355 NW 57th Ave Ste 104 Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (305) 910-2789 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

18453 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (786) 293-6800 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

18465 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (786) 293-6800 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1893 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 628-0080 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-TH 7:30AM-7:00PM F 7:30AM-6:00PM

19189 S Dixie Hwy Ste A Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (786) 293-6800 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM

2600 NW 87th Ave Ste 22 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 592-5555 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-7:00PM 2619 SW 147th Ave Miami, FL 33185 (305) 207-0602 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M 7:00AM-8:00PM TU 7:00AM-7:00PM W 7:00AM-8:00PM F 7:00AM-8:00PM 2633 SW 147th Ave

Miami, FL 33185 (305) 207-0602 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

30342 Old Dixie Hwy Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 246-3828 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M 8:00AM-6:00PM TU 9:00AM-5:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH 9:00AM-5:00PM F 8:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM 5021 W 6th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-1203 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Staff Language(s): Cantonese, Guarani, Hindi, Mandarin Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.CORAPHYSICAL THERAPY.COM

6790 Coral Way Fl 2 Miami, FL 33155 (786) 358-0398 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

7762 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33156 (305) 598-0229 Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Staff Language(s): Malayalam, Tamil Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM 8740 N Kendall Dr Ste 115 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-0229 Provider Language(s): American

Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

Additional ancillary providers can be found in our National Vendor List after the Table of Contents.

9000 SW 137th Ave Ste 116 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 380-6772 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-7:00PM

9010 SW 137th Ave Ste 116 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 380-6772 *Provider Language(s): American Sign Language, English, Spanish, Tagalog* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM

#### Impact Physicial Therapy and Sports Pere<sup>8</sup> NPI #1750998746 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 202 Miami, FL 33183

(786) 870-5426 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish

#### Liv Active Therapy Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1922556307 9495 SW 72nd St Ste B120 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 332-2672 Provider Language(s): Acoli, English, Spanish

#### Maxwellness Physical Therapy<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1881083475 18600 NW 87th Ave Unit 126 Hialeah, FL 33015 (954) 869-4310 Provider Language(s): Afar, English Staff Language(s): Afar

#### Meli Medical Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1457659310 9160 NW 122nd St Unit 27 Hialeah, FL 33018 (305) 828-7870 *Provider Language(s): English*

Midas Touch Institute<sup>8</sup> NPI #1902066095 7600 S Red Rd Ste 300 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 740-7292 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* 

7600 SW 57th Ave Ste 300 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 740-7292 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: M1DASMT1@YAHOO.COM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.MIDASTOUCHIN STITUTE.COM

# Orthopaedic Center/south Florida<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1093818171 7975 NW 154th St Ste 460 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (954) 473-6344 *Provider Language(s): English*  Physical Therapy Now Allapattah NPI #1003451360 2060 NW 22nd Ave Ste L5 Miami, FL 33142 (786) 703-7074 Provider Language(s): English

Physical Therapy Now Bird Road<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1760938559 6840 SW 40th St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 599-0911 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Physical Therapy Now Coral Gables<sup>1,8</sup>

NPI #1316427461 2690 SW 22nd St Unit 3 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 615-1628 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-7:00PM

Physical Therapy Now Fiu<sup>8</sup> NPI #1588190987 1409 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33174 (305) 974-1054 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

# Physical Therapy Now Miami

Lakes<sup>8</sup> NPI #1083069132 15985 NW 57th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 613-7160 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* E-mail: MIAMILAKES@PHYSICALTHER APYNOW.COM

8585 Sunset Dr Ste 103B Miami, FL 33143 (305) 274-3311 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Physical Therapy Now Miramar<sup>8</sup> NPI #1881083475 18600 NW 87th Ave Unit 126 Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 275-6346 Provider Language(s): English

Praxis Physical Medicine<sup>8</sup> NPI #1629664255 6724 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 798-5404 *Provider Language(s): English, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: PRAXISPHYSICALTHERAPY@G MAIL.COM Precision Rehability<sup>1,4,8</sup> NPI #1821231457 1446 N Krome Ave Ste 102A Florida City, FL 33034 (305) 878-3231 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Bobla, Julio C. MD<sup>8</sup>, M

Robla, Julio C, MD<sup>8</sup>, M NPI #1972554517 7600 SW 87th Ave Ste 102 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 275-6770 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Medical Group: Ortho Florida

S O S Physio<sup>8</sup> NPI #1285091942 3575 NE 207th St Ste B17 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 306-8376 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Polish, Russian* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: SOSPHYSIOMIAMI@GMAIL.CO M Web Address: HTTP://SOSPHYSIOREHAB.CO M 935 Arthur Godfrey Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 306-8376 *Provider Language(s): English, French, Polish, Russian* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM E-mail: SOSPHYSIOMIAMI@GMAIL.CO M Web Address: HTTP://SOSPHYSIOREHAB.CO M

#### X-Ray/Radiology Center

A1 Imaging of Aventura<sup>8</sup> NPI #1811145162 20880 W Dixie Hwy Ste 111 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 933-9565 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.A1MRI.COM

Advance Cardiovascular Imaging<sup>8,9</sup> NPI #1376705913 10260 SW 56th St Ste 102 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 270-7855 *Provider Language(s): English Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.OPENMRIOFRO CKLEDGE.COM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

Additional ancillary providers can be found in our National Vendor List after the Table of Contents.

### Advanced Health Imaging<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1780923334 3970 SW 67th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (305) 364-5735 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Akumin<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1346516853 2925 Aventura Blvd Ste 100 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-2222 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2925 Aventura Blvd Ste 100-101 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 692-2222 *Provider Language(s): English* 

2999 NE 191st St Ste 103 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 692-2222 *Provider Language(s): English* 

400 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 104 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 692-2222 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### B and G Diagnostic Services<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1477503043 444 W 51st Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 818-2006 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://BANDGDIAGNOSTIC.C OM

#### Breast and Ultrasound

Diagnostic<sup>8</sup> NPI #1225192263 4980 W 10th Ave Ste 102 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-4140 Provider Language(s): English, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

#### Cardiovascular Diagnostic Imag<sup>8</sup> NPI #1861535536 5040 NW 7th St Ste 510

Miami, FL 33126 (305) 480-2000 Provider Language(s): English

Center For Diagnostic Imaging<sup>8</sup> NPI #1689677668 1380 NE Miami Gardens Dr Ste 115 North Miami Beach, FL 33179 (305) 947-4461 Provider Language(s): English

20601 E Dixie Hwy Ste 350 Aventura, FL 33180 (786) 923-2000 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Central Magnetic Imaging North<sup>8</sup> NPI #1447237722 1860 NE Miami Gardens Dr

Miami, FL 33179 (305) 947-1416 *Provider Language(s): English*  Cms Diagnostic Services<sup>8</sup> NPI #1073506325 15100 NW 67th Ave Ste 103 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 227-2500 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://CMSIMAGE.COM

9200 SW 72nd St Bldg 4 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 227-2500 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://CMSIMAGE.COM

# Comprehensive Breast Care Centers<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1740283720 10300 Sunset Dr Ste 400 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 602-3132 *Provider Language(s): English* 

1380 NE Miami Gardens Dr Ste 105 North Miami Beach, FL 33179 (305) 944-3132 *Provider Language(s): English* 

20601 E Dixie Hwy Ste 310 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 931-1344 *Provider Language(s): English* 

# Comprehensive Diagnostic Imagi<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1083655914 1990 NE 163rd St Ste 207 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 861-0232 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

1990 NE 163rd St Ste 407 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 861-0232 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### De La Pedraja Radiology Associates<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1659424257 4776 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 447-1415 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Diagnostic Medical Imaging Services<sup>8</sup> NPI #1659550705 7406 SW 48th St Miami, FL 33155 (305) 261-1242 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Flagler Diagnostic Center<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1336229541 8000 W Flagler St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 266-7300 *Provider Language(s): English* 

907 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 538-1056 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Homestead Diagnostic<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1891717971 387 S Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 246-5600 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:30AM-12:00PM 650 NE 22nd Ter Ste 100 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 246-5600 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### Idaca<sup>8</sup>

NPI #1407258833 49 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 556-5133 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Insite Radiology<sup>8</sup> NPI #1124111414 20803 Biscayne Blvd Ste 103 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 668-2525 *Provider Language(s): English* 

#### 310 W 41st St Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-7460 *Provider Language(s): English*

Lakes Radiology<sup>8</sup> NPI #1386790889 14575 NW 77th Ave Ste 100-200 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 231-1115 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-3:00PM

15600 NW 67th Ave Ste And304 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 231-1115 *Provider Language(s): English*  Life Radiology<sup>8</sup> NPI #1588111488 3470 NW 82nd Ave Ste 119 Doral, FL 33122 (786) 446-8541 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Medical Park Diagnostic Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1164415055 6401 Galloway Rd Ste 122 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 271-8394 Provider Language(s): English

9090 SW 87th Ct Miami, FL 33176 (305) 279-7275 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Miami Diagnostic and Internventional Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1801826649 2975 Coral Way Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 448-4950 Provider Language(s): English

2975 SW 22nd St Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 448-4950 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Millennium Diagnostic Imaging Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1952314940

8900 Coral Way Ste 100 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 229-9511 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

900 E 9th St Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 229-9511 *Provider Language(s): English* 

National Pet Scan Mngmnt<sup>8</sup> NPI #1679648372 7867 N Kendall Dr Ste 121 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 455-3000 Provider Language(s): English

Pinnacle Imaging Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1245227529 2390 NW 7th St Ste 103 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 642-7388 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish

Ponce De Leon Diagnostic Services<sup>8</sup> NPI #1407957434 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 100 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 446-7893 *Provider Language(s): English* Web Address: HTTP://WWW.ADCMRI.COM

Radiology Consultants<sup>8</sup> NPI #1255956280 20803 Biscayne Blvd Ste 103 Miami, FL 33180 (786) 668-2525 *Provider Language(s): English* 

310 W 41st St Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-7460 *Provider Language(s): English*  Rivero Diagnostic Center<sup>8</sup> NPI #1013941400 285 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-6040 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish

South Florida Diagnostic Imaging of Kendall<sup>®</sup> NPI #1972603058 11801 SW 90th St Ste 102 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 270-6001 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-7:00PM SA 8:00AM-1:00PM

Sunset Radiology<sup>8</sup> NPI #1093863193 7000 SW 97th Ave Ste 117 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 273-6602 Provider Language(s): English Staff Language(s): Spanish

The Medical City<sup>8</sup> NPI #1093093726 3595 W 20th Ave Ste 145 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 820-1455 *Provider Language(s): English* 

Total Diagnostic Solutions<sup>8</sup> NPI #1992001424 297 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33135 (305) 960-7050 *Provider Language(s): English*  Vital Imaging Diagnostic Centers<sup>8</sup> NPI #1942630306 3146 Coral Way Ste 50 Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 596-9992 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.VITALIMG.COM

3155 NW 82nd Ave Doral, FL 33122 (305) 596-9992 *Provider Language(s): English* 

3320 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 596-9992 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-7:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.VITALIMG.COM

3333 Palm Ave Unit 1 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 596-9992 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-7:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.VITALIMG.COM

610 Washington Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 596-9992 *Provider Language(s): English* 

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

7101 SW 99th Ave Miami, FL 33173 (305) 596-9992 *Provider Language(s): English* Hours: M-F 7:00AM-7:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.VITALIMG.COM

<sup>1</sup> Closed to new enrollment. <sup>2</sup> Accepting existing patients only. <sup>3</sup> Board Certified. <sup>4</sup> Practice Limitations. <sup>5</sup> Preferred Lab . <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training. <sup>10</sup> Essential Community Provider. <sup>11</sup> Joint Commission on Accreditation of Hospital Organizations (JCAHO).

This lab is a member of UnitedHealthcare's Preferred Lab Network. The Preferred Lab Network includes independent laboratories that have met high standards for quality, services, and affordability. Your costs may be lower when you use this network.

This page is intentionally left blank.

965

# DENTAL

### Make sure your plan includes dental coverage

Members whose plan includes additional dental services may see the following dental providers. If your plan does not cover additional dental benefits and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

Not all network dental providers may be included in this list. This list may change. For complete, up-todate information, or to change your dental provider, contact Customer Service at the toll-free number on the back of your member ID card. Please see your Evidence of Coverage for details about plan benefits, limitations and exclusions.

### Florida

Greenville

#### **Dentistry - General**

Supportive Care of South Carolina LLC NPI #1316112436 352 Pelham Rd Greenville, SC 29615 (305) 822-4607 (305) 822-5202 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-3:00

#### Miami-Dade

#### **Dentistry - General**

Abdelaziz, Abdullah E, DDS, M NPI #1356961395 290 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 239-8806 (305) 929-0379 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Abdelmonem, Rafah, DDS, M NPI #1194736959 1938 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-8823 (305) 247-8384 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Abrahams, Howard N, DMD, M NPI #1528219755 508 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 485-4150 (305) 468-6101 Fax

Abrahantes, Jose R, DMD, M NPI #1528553781 1955 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33014 (786) 257-1646 (305) 825-7676 Fax

1370 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 888-1458 (786) 235-0257 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 Abrahao, Thalia M, DMD, F NPI #1245648229 3631 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (305) 485-8427 (305) 485-8429 Fax

Acevedo Jimenez, Marice, DDS, F

NPI #1184120875 9605 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 559-0278 (305) 394-1862 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Acosta Hernandez, Blanca, DDS, F NPI #1346826880 4201 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (786) 796-2270 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

If your plan does not cover additional routine dental services, or if you are not enrolled in an optional supplemental rider and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Adames Ramirez, Mary I, DDS, F NPI #1366097966

527 NE 124th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 895-6590 (305) 895-9274 Fax

Adelman, David M, DDS, M NPI #1215053160 16680 NE 10th Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 944-6669 (305) 944-6660 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00

Agreda, Angel, DDS, M NPI #1699883199 2611 SW 147th Ave Miami, FL 33185 (305) 554-8224 (305) 554-8897 Fax Hours: M 2:00-7:00 TU-TH 9:00-6:00 F 9:00-1:00

#### Aguilar, Lina M, DDS, F

NPI #1730408881 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 101-A Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-3001 (305) 271-5077 Fax

13232 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 553-9655 (305) 553-9688 Fax

#### Alawa, Aziz A, DDS, M

NPI #1366544793 16770 NW 67th Ave Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 558-0388 (305) 603-9139 Fax Albrecht, Juan C, DDS, M NPI #1891428009 4201 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Alcequiez, Zeneyda, DDS, F NPI #1124241989 11352 Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33157 (305) 969-2651 (305) 233-6027 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

#### Aldama Espinosa, Evelyn, DDS, F

NPI #1275976771 1250 NW 119th St Miami, FL 33167 (305) 677-3450 (305) 677-3449 Fax

#### Aldama Espinosa, Evelyn, DDS, F

NPI #1275976771 645 NE 127th St North Miami, FL 33161 (786) 542-0421

Aleman, Jose L, DDS, M NPI #1770061020

4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 821-4478 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Aleman, Jose L, DDS, M NPI #1770061020 4201 Palm Ave Ste 2D Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

13920 SW 47th St Ste A105-106 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (786) 796-2270 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Aleman, Jose L, DMD, M

NPI #1770061020 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 58 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-5224 (954) 824-2198 Fax

#### Alfonso, Jossue, DMD, M

NPI #1235423997 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 402 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 442-4790 (305) 442-2795 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Alfonzo, Fara, DDS, M NPI #1851447684 2772 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 643-4900 (305) 643-4900 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

If your plan does not cover additional routine dental services, or if you are not enrolled in an optional supplemental rider and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

#### Almaguer Martinez, Antonio M, DDS, M NPI #1104450774 383 W 36th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (786) 688-3368

(786) 681-1012 Fax Alvarado, Yailen, DMD, F

NPI #1700235363 4835 E 4th Ave Ste A Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 254-7253 (786) 353-2956 Fax

Alvarez Fleites, Susel, DDS NPI #1508476078 3009 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 691-1616 (305) 691-1063 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00 SA 8:00-1:00

Alvarez Fleites, Susel, DMD NPI #1508476078 2435 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 501-2804 Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

10688 SW 24th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 553-1640 *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

### Alvarez Gonzalez, Sandra M, DDS, F

NPI #1245770460 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 821-4478 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 13920 SW 47th St Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Alvarez, Ariam, DDS, M

NPI #1962841783 12800 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 728-2000 (305) 821-3311 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

13878 SW 56th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 908-3144 *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU 2:00-8:00 W-F 9:00-5:00

Alvarez, Elibeth, DDS, DMD, F NPI #1831487339 151 Giralda Ave Coral Gables, FL 33134 (786) 427-3722 (786) 452-1750 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish

#### Alvarez, Maria J, DDS, F

NPI #1124165303 13419 SW 56th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-2663 (305) 559-3040 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30-5:30

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Alvarez, Maria J, DDS, F NPI #1124165303 101 Westward Dr Ste A Miami Springs, FL 33166 (305) 885-1357 (786) 431-5691 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:30-5:30 F 9:30-2:00

Alvarez, Maria J, DDS, F NPI #1124165303 11373 SW 211th St Ste 10-11 Miami, FL 33189 (305) 542-3197 (305) 494-6988 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

11336 SW 184th St Miami, FL 33157 (305) 251-4262 (786) 242-6351 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

16830 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33196 (305) 388-4886 (305) 388-9880 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00-6:00 F 8:00-4:00

#### Alvarez, Nimia R, DDS, F

NPI #1629378559 127 NE 8th St Null Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 245-0304 (305) 245-0306 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00-6:00 F 9:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Alvarez, Niurka B, DDS, F NPI #1568604270 9778 SW 24th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 220-3600 (305) 847-0184 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish

Alvarez, Pablo R, DDS, M

NPI #1265765655 6741 Coral Way Ste 14 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 264-0747 (305) 270-0455 Fax

Alvarez, Rosa A, DMD, F NPI #1306944533 3706 W 12th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 557-6661 (305) 557-9704 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00-6:00 F 9:00-4:00

Alvareztorre, Gloria S, DMD, F NPI #1336225259 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 406 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 892-1515 (305) 893-0886 Fax

#### Amselem, Shalom, DDS, M

NPI #1346376258 20200 W Dixie Hwy Ste 1209 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 931-1888 (305) 931-0098 Fax

Amundaray, Juan C, DDS, M NPI #1306218797 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 403405 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 (305) 984-4044 Fax Amundaray, Juan C, DDS, M NPI #1306218797 1221 71st St Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 538-8835 (305) 984-4044 Fax

710 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 538-8835 (305) 532-5766 Fax

Andrade, Katherine, DDS, F NPI #1164152740 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax Provider Language(s): Chinese, Farsi, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Andrade, Katherine, DDS, F NPI #1164152740 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax Provider Language(s): Chinese, Farsi, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Andrade, Katherine, DMD, F NPI #1164152740 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

Angulo, Liliana M, DDS, F NPI #1841494648 614 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 846-9126 (305) 846-9128 Fax Anillo Sarmiento, Manuel F, DDS, M NPI #1750442075 13917 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 391-1111 (786) 425-3296 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish

Antezana, Mauricio, DDS, M

NPI #1063876399 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax Staff Language(s): Greek, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Antezana, Mauricio, DDS, M NPI #1063876399 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax Staff Language(s): Greek, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Antezana, Mauricio, DDS, M NPI #1063876399 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax Staff Language(s): Greek, Spanish Hours: SU 11:00-2:30 M-F 10:00-9:00 SA 9:00-9:00

Aponte Barrios, Secil, DDS, F NPI #1164714176 1350 SW 57th Ave Ste 106 West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-6120 (305) 265-6121 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

#### Arencibia, Rony, DMD, M NPI #1043711716 5040 NW 7th St Ste 632 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 342-2020 (305) 441-2883 Fax

#### Arguelles, Lauren, DMD, F NPI #1588288609 6670 SW 117th Ave Miami, FL 33183 (305) 595-3400 (305) 596-3352 Fax

Arguelles, Lourdes, DMD, F NPI #1932410396 9611 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 534-0076 (305) 534-0076 Fax

#### Arguelles, Lourdes, DMD, F

NPI #1932410396 151 NW 11th St Ste E102 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4877 (305) 245-1576 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Arguelles, Lourdes, DMD, F

NPI #1932410396 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 504 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 534-0076 (305) 642-3554 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

7500 SW 8th St Ste 101-104 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-9686 (844) 742-6552 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Arif, Humza, DMD, M NPI #1720599053 7036 Coral Way Miami, FL 33155 (305) 902-7144 (305) 930-6031 Fax Hours: M-SA 10:00-6:00

Arnedo, Johanna M, DDS, F NPI #1104213909 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

#### Arnedo, Johanna M, DDS, F NPI #1104213909 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

Arnedo, Johanna M, DDS, F NPI #1104213909 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

#### Arocha, Josefina J, DDS, F

NPI #1952448367 3945 SW 92nd Ave Miami, FL 33165 (305) 220-0066 (305) 220-1210 Fax Hours: M-F 10:00-6:00

#### Aron, Robert S, DDS, M

NPI #1811160641 21457 NW 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33169 (305) 654-1234 (305) 652-6041 Fax

Arriola, Antonio J, DDS, M NPI #1841350212 1231 W 44th Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 556-9919 (305) 364-3779 Fax Hours: M-F 10:00-7:00

Arzola, Vanessa S, DMD, F NPI #1295816924 13419 SW 56th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-2663 (305) 559-3040 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30-5:30

#### Arzola, Vanessa V, DMD, F

NPI #1295816924 13876 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-4215 (305) 387-1200 Fax

Arzola, Vanessa, DMD, F NPI #1295816924 1938 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-8823 (305) 247-8384 Fax

#### Asturrigaza, Gina G, DDS, F NPI #1114555364 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (786) 814-8751 Fax

#### Asturrigaza, Gina G, DDS, F

NPI #1114555364 290 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 239-8806 (305) 929-0379 Fax

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Atkinson, William A, DDS, M NPI #1942360862 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

Atkinson, William A, DDS, M NPI #1942360862 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

Atkinson, William A, DDS, M NPI #1942360862 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax Hours: SU 11:00-2:30 M-F 10:00-9:00 SA 9:00-9:00

Ayala, Rita C, DDS, F NPI #1619090289 4355 W 16th Ave Ste 205A Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 824-9199 (305) 824-8885 Fax

Ayala, Rita C, DDS, F NPI #1619090289 13728 SW 84th St Miami, FL 33183 (305) 382-6794 (305) 382-6795 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 8:00-5:00 TU-TH 9:00-6:00 F 8:00-5:00 SA 10:00-4:00 Ayala, Rita C, DDS, F NPI #1619090289 15100 NW 67th Ave Ste 101 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 762-4450 (305) 422-9596 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-4:30

Azadi, Anthony A, DDS, M NPI #1326491853 290 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 239-8806 (305) 929-0379 Fax

Azer, Mark, DMD, M NPI #1578209144 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax

Baez Henry, Carlianette B, DDS, F

NPI #1235594961 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 821-4478 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Baez Henry, Carlianette B, DDS, F

NPI #1235594961 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 58 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-5224 (305) 826-0844 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Baez Henry, Carlianette B, DDS,

NPI #1235594961 13920 SW 47th St # A-105 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax

Baez Henry, Carlianette B, DDS,

F NPI #1235594961 4201 Palm Ave Ste AA Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (786) 796-2270 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Baez, Yolanda, DMD, F

NPI #1689702318 9644 SW 24th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 227-0155 (305) 227-0189 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 10:00-7:00 W-TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-2:00

BaghdadiGegati, Marcel, DMD, M

NPI #1790955417 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

# Dental

971

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

BaghdadiGegati, Marcel, DMD, M NPI #1790955417 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204

North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 892-2960 (305) 891-2121 Fax

Baker, Ronia M, DDS, F NPI #1194813220 1075 NE 125th St Ste 201 North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 459-3179 (305) 899-2880 Fax

Balmir Thevenin, Joelle M, DDS, F

NPI #1972618361 10621 N Kendall Dr Ste 102 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-0510 (305) 271-3532 Fax

Barakat, Claudia M, DMD, F NPI #1194175794 1400 NE Miami Gardens Dr Ste 215 North Miami Beach, FL 33179 (305) 956-9996 (305) 956-9997 Fax

Barban Rodriguez, Greta, DDS, F

NPI #1093174476 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 (844) 742-6552 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Barban Rodriguez, Greta, DDS,

F NPI #1093174476 12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 100 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 534-0076 (844) 742-6552 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Barber, Janetxia P, DMD, F NPI #1912388133 20335 Old Cutler Rd Ste 200 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 238-6777 (305) 253-4055 Fax

Barcia, Antonio R, DDS, M NPI #1306052626 5607 NW 27th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33142 (305) 636-3336 (305) 418-2759 Fax

Barcia, Antonio R, DDS, M NPI #1306052626 901 E 10th Ave Ste 39 Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax

Barcia, Antonio R, DDS, M NPI #1306052626 490 Opa Locka Blvd Ste 100 Opa Locka, FL 33054 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax

5361 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 637-6400 (305) 418-2759 Fax Baro, Rosemarie M, DMD, F NPI #1396758165 1449 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 649-3500 (305) 642-7722 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

10122 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 226-3386 (305) 227-0869 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

Barona, Jorge D, DDS, M NPI #1801248935 1205 SW 37th Ave Miami, FL 33135 (786) 200-0871 (786) 310-1023 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-4:30

14201 SW 120th St Ste 106 Miami, FL 33186 (786) 200-0871 (786) 310-1023 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-4:30

Barrera, Martha E, DDS, F

NPI #1790023562 13091 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 386-3377 (305) 408-3029 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 9:00-5:00 TU-TH 9:00-6:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Barreras, Lauren N, DMD, F NPI #1225712607 15213 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (786) 870-4805 (786) 871-7741 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00	Batista, Virginia D, DDS, F NPI #1760702575 11541 Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33157 (305) 253-0645 (305) 253-3687 Fax <i>Staff Language(s): Spanish</i> Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-4:00 11498 Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33157 (305) 232-4469 (305) 232-4487 Fax	Bello, Jenny E, DDS, F NPI #1134416258 304 NE 8th St Null Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 454-0980 (305) 760-2443 Fax Benavides Rodriguez, Alina C, DDS, F NPI #1629507470 7306 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 747-4763 (305) 290-3203 Fax
Basto, Jazmin N, DDS, F NPI #1033840301 17776 NW 57th Ave Hialeah, FL 33015 (786) 579-1206 (786) 522-2672 Fax		
Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Basto, Jazmin N, DDS, F NPI #1033840301 15213 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (786) 870-4805 (786) 871-7741 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Basto, Jazmin N, DMD, F NPI #1033840301 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00	Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-3:00 SA 8:00-2:00 Beaudoin, Danielle A, DDS, F NPI #1194208280 11865 SW 26th St Ste C39 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 227-0600 (305) 277-6928 Fax Beaudoin, Danielle A, DDS, F NPI #1194208280 20335 Old Cutler Rd Ste 200 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 238-6777 (305) 253-4055 Fax	Benitez, Andrea M, DDS, F NPI #1114657566 1938 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-8823 (305) 247-8384 Fax <i>Provider Language(s): Spanish</i> <i>Staff Language(s): Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 Bernkrant, Shanna S, DMD, F NPI #1366730236 2242 NE 123rd St North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 866-9998 (305) 675-0300 Fax Bernkrant, Shanna, DMD, F
Batista Mendez, Yoxari, DDS, F NPI #1306203260 7921 Bird Rd Ste 45 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 262-1077 Hours: M-F 9:00-5:30	Becerra, Maria R, DDS, F NPI #1598841405 936 SW 82nd Ave Ste 936 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 267-1620 (305) 269-1441 Fax Hours: M 8:00-6:00 TU 8:00-8:00 W 8:00-5:00	NPI #1366730236 12404 W Dixie Hwy North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 893-4801 (305) 675-3743 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Betancor, Anette J, DDS, F NPI #1508139064 8372 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33155 (305) 552-8033 (305) 553-3683 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

If your plan does not cover additional routine dental services, or if you are not enrolled in an optional supplemental rider and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

TH-F 9:00-6:00

#### Dental

#### Betancourt, Arelys M, DDS, F NPI #1265528897 9840 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 223-0420 (305) 223-0488 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Betancourt, Mayrag G, DDS, F

NPI #1487773198 17701 NW 78th Ave Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 826-2758 (305) 826-2787 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 9:00-6:00 TU-TH 9:00-7:00

Beydoun, Miriam M, DMD, F NPI #1902012669 1125 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 649-6111 (305) 649-1803 Fax

Bienes, Lissette M, DMD, F NPI #1275673071 3411 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (305) 221-0301 (305) 221-0381 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00

#### Blanco, Diana R, DMD, F

NPI #1659536043 279 NW 82nd Ave Miami, FL 33126 (305) 456-4592 (786) 360-6953 Fax Hours: M-F 10:00-6:00 SA 9:00-3:00 Blanco, Kemel J, DMD, M NPI #1255571824 8500 W Flagler St Ste 107A Miami, FL 33144 (305) 551-5405 (786) 870-4232 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Blay, Marina M, DMD, F

NPI #1932425972 5190 NW 167th St Ste 216 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 624-4114 (305) 624-4319 Fax Staff Language(s): Chinese, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Blay, Marina M, DMD, F

NPI #1932425972 8729 SW 136th St Miami, FL 33176 (305) 255-5550 (305) 255-5560 Fax Provider Language(s): Chinese, Slovak, Spanish Staff Language(s): Chinese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30-5:00

Bobadilla, Patricia M, DDS, F NPI #1124039672 4999 W 8th Ave Ste 1 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 821-7681 (786) 238-7429 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 8:00-4:00 W-TH 11:00-7:00 F 8:00-4:00

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Bobadilla, Patricia M, DDS, F NPI #1124039672 5870 SW 8th St Ste 4 West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 392-1261 (786) 536-4766 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

Bobadilla, Patricia M, DDS, F

NPI #1124039672 5924 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-2133 (305) 828-1306 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

Bobadilla, Patricia M, DDS, F

NPI #1124039672 2030 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 631-2963 (305) 603-8431 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU-TH 9:00-6:00

Bobadilla, Patricia M, DDS, F NPI #1124039672 7000 W 12th Ave Ste 6 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 557-5888 (305) 818-6677 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

974

Boeras Garcia, Suibel, DDS, DMD NPI #1063939890 8300 W Flagler St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33144 (786) 534-2796 (305) 946-1129 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Boeras Garcia, Suibel, DMD, F NPI #1063939890 5190 NW 167th St Ste 109 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 557-4381 (305) 946-1478 Fax

Bojko, Sonja M, DDS, F NPI #1083776538 2501 Coral Way Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 858-2545 (305) 858-9400 Fax

Bonachea, Roxana, DMD, F NPI #1013646884 7200 NW 7th St Ste 333 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 264-0063 (305) 264-0065 Fax

Bonnin, Monica, DDS, F NPI #1548756802 3601 Federal Hwy Ste 5 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 (786) 476-2819 Fax

Bonnin, Monica, DMD, F NPI #1548756802 12601 NE 7th Ave North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 576-6611 (786) 476-2818 Fax Borges, Jorge F, DMD, M NPI #1144361916 8000 W Flagler St Ste 2004 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 225-1914 (305) 262-3289 Fax Hours: TU-TH 10:00-5:00

Boyle Balbin, Nicte, DDS, F NPI #1609229491 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 114 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 871-9111 (786) 709-6365 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00 SA 8:00-2:00

Bravo, Diane, DMD, F NPI #1982265708 14900 W Dixie Hwy North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 771-0874 (305) 397-1862 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Bravo, Raquel A, DDS, F NPI #1538312525 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Bravo, Raquel A, DDS, F NPI #1538312525 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Bravo, Raquel A, DDS, F NPI #1538312525 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: SU 11:00-2:30 M-F 10:00-9:00 SA 9:00-9:00

Bravo, Raquel A, DMD, F NPI #1538312525 8977 SW 152nd St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 238-9582 (305) 251-9766 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Breton, Luis F, DMD, M NPI #1538396791 2000 NW 87th Ave Ste 202 Doral, FL 33172 (786) 615-6459 (786) 431-5638 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 7:00-2:00

Bretos, Alexander L, DMD, M NPI #1790893030 15502 NW 77th Ct Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 822-7332 (305) 822-7281 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-1:00

Brody, Robert A, DDS, M NPI #1295830438 11865 SW 26th St Ste C39 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 227-0600 (305) 227-6928 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Dental

Brody, Robert A, DDS, M NPI #1295830438 20335 Old Cutler Rd Ste 200 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 238-6777 (305) 253-4055 Fax

#### Brody, Robert A, DMD, M NPI #1295830438 1001 Ives Dairy Rd Ste 103 N Miami Beach, FL 33179 (305) 652-3412 (305) 652-3259 Fax

Brody, Robert A, DMD, M NPI #1295830438 13876 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-4215 (305) 387-1200 Fax

Brody, Robert A, DMD, M NPI #1295830438 17301 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 624-1371 (305) 514-0144 Fax

Brody, Robert A, DMD, M NPI #1295830438 19913 Biscayne Blvd Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 935-1400 (305) 932-4538 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Brody, Robert A, DMD, M

NPI #1295830438 2501 Coral Way Null Miami, FL 33145 (305) 858-2545 (305) 858-0958 Fax 7300 N Kendall Dr Ste 110 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-4476 (305) 514-0138 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

9595 N Kendall Dr Ste 201 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-6411 (305) 595-8724 Fax

#### Bueno Alvarado, Maria A, DDS, F

NPI #1528666310 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

### Bunassar Fontela, Jenevieve M, DMD, F

NPI #1982056867 13623 S Dixie Hwy Ste 147 Palmetto Bay, FL 33176 (305) 330-9882 (305) 330-9883 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

#### Bustillo, Cynthia, DMD, F

NPI #1457871733 17776 NW 57th Ave Hialeah, FL 33015 (786) 579-1206 (786) 522-2672 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Bustillo, Cynthia, DMD, F

NPI #1457871733 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

#### Bustillo, Cynthia, DMD, F NPI #1457871733 805 N Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 410-6656 (786) 871-7311 Fax

Florida - Miami-Dade

Bustillo, Cynthia, DMD, F NPI #1457871733 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax

Cabanzon, David J, DDS, M NPI #1609913953 7210 SW 57th Ave Ste 204 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 665-4448 (305) 665-4428 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-3:00

Cabeza, Iliana M, DDS, F NPI #1487743290 157 NW 36th St Miami, FL 33127 (305) 576-4387 (305) 576-1166 Fax

Cabrera Viera, Eduardo F, DDS, M

NPI #1295194678 1544 W 37th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-9222 (305) 558-9333 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-3:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

If your plan does not cover additional routine dental services, or if you are not enrolled in an optional supplemental rider and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

# Dental

#### Cabrera, Ladys, DMD, F NPI #1629185509 6500 Cow Pen Rd Ste 203 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 556-7595 (305) 556-7597 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:30-5:00 F 9:30-1:00

#### Cabrera, Moises, DDS, M

NPI #1326196163 15450 New Barn Rd Ste 101 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 557-7775 (305) 557-1267 Fax Hours: M-TU 9:00-5:00 W 9:00-7:00 TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-1:00

#### Cabrera, Moises, DDS, M

NPI #1326196163 14609 SW 104th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 388-3725 (305) 388-1745 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 SA 9:00-1:00

#### Cabrera, Rene E, DDS, M NPI #1518313675 447 N Krome Ave Ste A Homestead, FL 33030

(786) 222-7125 Cabrera, Rene E, DDS, M

#### NPI #1518313675 12305 SW 112th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 596-0322 *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Cala Balmaseda, Guianella E, DDS NPI #1972131241 320 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 685-7494 (305) 819-3542 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Cala Balmaseda, Guianella E, DDS NPI #1972131241

564 SW 42nd Ave 2nd Fl Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-7444 (305) 445-7771 Fax

### Cala Balmaseda, Guianella E, DDS

NPI #1972131241 13550 SW 88th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 273-4334 (786) 452-0175 Fax

#### Cala Morales, Angela M, DDS, F NPI #1376823203 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 (305) 254-4901 Fax

#### Cala Morales, Angela M, DDS, F NPI #1376823203 19300 SW 376th St Homestead, FL 33034 (305) 246-4607

(305) 248-4715 Fax

#### Cala Morales, Angela M, DDS, F NPI #1376823203 13805 SW 264th St Naranja, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 (305) 258-9858 Fax

#### Cala Morales, Angela M, DDS, F NPI #1376823203 13600 SW 312th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-6069 (305) 245-9412 Fax

Cala Morales, Angela M, DDS, F NPI #1376823203 6350 Sunset Dr Coral Gables, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 (786) 293-5508 Fax

#### Cala Morales, Angela M, DDS, F NPI #1376823203 13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 231-0800 (786) 231-0805 Fax

Cala Morales, Angela M, DDS, F NPI #1376823203 18255 Homestead Ave Perrine, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 (305) 234-9656 Fax

810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 (305) 245-1161 Fax

#### Cala Morales, Angela M, DMD, F

NPI #1376823203 3831 Grand Ave Miami, FL 33133 (786) 245-2700 (786) 245-2733 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

#### Dental

Calderon, Erik O, DDS, M NPI #1942596416 9280 Hammocks Blvd Ste 102 Miami, FL 33196 (305) 387-5700 (305) 387-6566 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 1:00-7:00 W-F 10:00-5:00

Calderon, Erik O, DDS, M NPI #1942596416 1518 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-2661 (305) 823-2761 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 10:00-6:00 SA 9:00-2:00

Calvo, Jose R, DDS, M NPI #1831100452 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 567-3482 Fax

Calvo, Jose R, DDS, M NPI #1831100452 266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (305) 821-4478 Fax

Camejo, Joaquin IV, DMD, M

NPI #1124407762 10768 SW 24th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 456-9900 (305) 456-9995 Fax

Campbell, Lisa M, DDS, F NPI #1659594497 3831 Grand Ave Miami, FL 33133 (786) 245-2700 (786) 245-2733 Fax Campbell, Lisa M, DDS, F NPI #1659594497 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 (305) 254-4901 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30-5:00

Campbell, Lisa M, DDS, F NPI #1659594497 19300 SW 376th St Florida City, FL 33034 (305) 246-4607 (305) 248-4715 Fax

Campbell, Lisa M, DDS, F NPI #1659594497 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 (305) 245-1161 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30-5:00

Campbell, Lisa M, DDS, F NPI #1659594497 6350 Sunset Dr Miami, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 (786) 293-5508 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:30-5:00 TU 8:30-7:00 W 8:30-5:00 F 8:30-5:00 Campbell, Lisa M, DDS, F NPI #1659594497 18255 Homestead Ave Perrine, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 (305) 234-9656 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 10:30-7:00 TU 8:30-5:00 W 10:30-7:00 TH-F 8:30-5:00

13805 SW 264th St Homestead, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 (305) 257-5971 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU-F 8:30-6:00

13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 231-0800 (786) 231-0805 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU-F 8:30-6:00 SA 8:30-12:00

13600 SW 312th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-6049 (305) 242-1520 Fax

Cano, Lourdes M, DMD, F

NPI #1093867947 13920 SW 47th St Ste A105-106 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax

Cano, Lourdes M, DMD, F NPI #1093867947 4201 Palm Ave Ste AA Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

#### Cano, Lourdes M, DMD, F NPI #1093867947 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 567-3482 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Cano, Lourdes M, DMD, F

NPI #1093867947 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 58 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-5224 (305) 826-0844 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (305) 821-4479 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Cantens, Patricia M, DMD, F NPI #1518644376 805 N Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 410-6656 (786) 871-7311 Fax

#### Capra Diaz, Jennifer S, DMD, F NPI #1356034334 17301 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 624-1371

(305) 623-7660 Fax Caravia, Amanda M, DMD, F

NPI #1336427343 11300 NW 87th Ct Ste 141 Hialeah, FL 33018 (305) 364-8600 (305) 360-2989 Fax

#### Caravia, Amanda M, DMD, F NPI #1336427343 925 NE 30th Ter Ste 114 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 247-0099 (305) 247-0084 Fax

Provider Language(s): Spanish

Carballo, Mauro, DDS, M NPI #1508200635 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 567-3482 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Carballo, Mauro, DDS, M NPI #1508200635 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 58 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-5224 (305) 826-0844 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Carballo, Mauro, DDS, M NPI #1508200635 13920 SW 47th St # A-105 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax

Carballo, Mauro, DDS, M NPI #1508200635 4201 Palm Ave Ste AA Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (305) 821-4479 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Carballo, Rodolfo B, DDS, M NPI #1235466269 2375 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 856-2300 (305) 856-0921 Fax

Carballo, Rodolfo, DDS, M NPI #1235466269 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 401 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-8591 (305) 444-6988 Fax

Carballo, Rodolfo, DDS, M NPI #1235466269 1050 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-0050 (305) 325-0935 Fax

Carballo, Rodolfo, DDS, M NPI #1235466269 15450 New Barn Rd Ste 101 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 557-7775 (305) 557-1267 Fax

Cardenas, Elio A, DDS, M NPI #1134287659 580 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 557-6711 (305) 681-3371 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Cardenas, Elio A, DDS, M NPI #1134287659 10511 N Kendall Dr Ste C101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 557-6711 (305) 681-3371 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

1075 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 557-6712 (305) 681-3371 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

#### Dental

Cardenas, Maxwell, DDS, M NPI #1679058572 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 (305) 254-4901 Fax

#### Cardenas, Maxwell, DDS, M NPI #1679058572 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030

(305) 248-4334 (305) 245-1161 Fax

Cardenas, Maxwell, DDS, M NPI #1679058572 13805 SW 264th St Naranja, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 (305) 258-9858 Fax

#### Cardenas, Maxwell, DDS, M NPI #1679058572 6350 Sunset Dr Coral Gables, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 (786) 293-5508 Fax

#### Cardenas, Maxwell, DDS, M NPI #1679058572 13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 231-0800 (786) 231-0805 Fax

#### Cardenas, Maxwell, DDS, M

NPI #1679058572 18255 Homestead Ave Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 (305) 234-9656 Fax

#### Carpio, Jesus J, DMD, M

NPI #1932281961 5632 NW 167th St Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 625-9777 (305) 625-2009 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

### Carrazana Garces, Edisnel, DDS

NPI #1336827542 1840 W 49th St Ste 105 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 771-0874 (305) 397-1862 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-4:00

### Carrillo Giraldo, Ricardo C, DDS, M

NPI #1174979991 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax

11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33181 (058) 296-0015 (305) 891-2121 Fax

#### Carrillo Gracia, Valentina D, DDS, F NPI #1235868605

12022 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (786) 623-5056 (786) 693-1787 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

15213 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (786) 870-4805 (786) 871-7741 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Carrillo, Catalina P, DDS, F

NPI #1457421711 13876 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-4215 (305) 387-1200 Fax *Provider Language(s): Farsi, French, Hebrew* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Florida - Miami-Dade

Carrillo, Catalina P, DDS, F NPI #1457421711 7300 N Kendall Dr Ste 110 Coral Gables, FL 33156 (305) 670-4476 (305) 514-0138 Fax

Carvajal Borges, Greyddy C, DDS NPI #1124523824 3009 E 4th Ave

Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 691-1616 (305) 691-1063 Fax

Casas, Silvia B, DDS, F NPI #1912295387 16777 N Miami Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33169 (305) 705-2798 (305) 749-6890 Fax

#### Casas, Silvia B, DDS, F NPI #1912295387 951 NE 167th St Ste 104 N Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 493-0371 (305) 493-9428 Fax Hours: TU-TH 9:00-5:00

#### Cascante, Michelle N, DMD, F NPI #1063144335 8501 SW 124th Ave Ste 107 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 279-9005 (305) 271-1599 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:00-6:00 F 8:00-2:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

#### Cascante, Oscar G, DMD, M NPI #1699880187 8501 SW 124th Ave Ste 107 Miami, FL 33183 (305) 279-9005 (305) 271-1599 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-6:00 F 8:00-2:00

Castaneda, Ricardo, DMD, M NPI #1306019492 8200 SW 117th Ave Ste 106 Kendall, FL 33183 (305) 598-6665 (305) 598-6662 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:30

Castellanos, Alina M, DDS, F NPI #1720114317 15450 New Barn Rd Ste 101 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 557-7775 (305) 557-1267 Fax Hours: M-TU 9:00-5:00 W 9:00-7:00 TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-1:00

Castillo, Sandra M, DDS, F NPI #1245636133 1490 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 949-5252 (305) 949-5011 Fax

Castro, Eileen J, DDS, F NPI #1518348796 125 NE 8th St Ste 1 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4952 (305) 247-5744 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 Castro, Eileen J, DDS, F NPI #1518348796 13706 SW 56th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Castro, Eileen J, DDS, F NPI #1518348796 1437 NE 1st Ter Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-W 9:00-5:00 TH-F 9:00-4:30

Castro, Eileen J, DDS, F NPI #1518348796 2900 W 12th Ave Ste 27 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Castro, Eileen J, DDS, F NPI #1518348796 4300 W Flagler St Ste 201 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Castro, Eileen J, DDS, F NPI #1518348796 432 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33128 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 Cayon, Alicia B, DDS, DMD, F NPI #1467865022 8370 W Flagler St Ste 150 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 227-3083 (305) 227-6092 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 SA 9:00-1:00

Cepero Conde, Yitzy, DDS NPI #1760737324 12601 NE 7th Ave North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 576-6611 (305) 476-2818 Fax

Cepero Conde, Yitzy, DDS NPI #1760737324 3601 Federal Hwy Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 (786) 476-2819 Fax

Cepero Conde, Yitzy, DDS NPI #1760737324 3412 W 84th St Ste 110 Hialeah, FL 33018 (786) 345-2040 (786) 749-2727 Fax

708 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 576-6611 (786) 476-2819 Fax

Chaviano, Ibis C, DDS, F NPI #1114361334 3727 SW 8th St Ste 101 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-6203 (305) 442-7979 Fax

Checa, Ximena M, DMD, F NPI #1356861405 8300 W Flagler St Ste 200 Miami, FL 33144 (786) 534-2796 (305) 946-1129 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Checa, Ximena, DMD, F NPI #1356861405 5190 NW 167th St Ste 109 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 557-4381 (305) 946-1478 Fax

Chin Thompson, Angella R, DDS, F NPI #1215150909

10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 (305) 254-4901 Fax

Chin Thompson, Angella R, DDS, F NPI #1215150909 19300 SW 376th St Homestead, FL 33034 (305) 246-4607 (305) 248-4715 Fax

Chin Thompson, Angella R, DDS, F NPI #1215150909 13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 231-0800 (786) 231-0805 Fax

#### Chin Thompson, Angella R, DDS, F NPI #1215150909 18255 Homestead Ave Perrine, FL 33157

(305) 234-7676 (305) 234-9656 Fax

810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 (305) 245-1161 Fax

13805 SW 264th St Homestead, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 (305) 258-9858 Fax 13600 SW 312th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-6069 (305) 245-9412 Fax

#### Chin Thompson, Angella R, DMD, F

NPI #1215150909 6350 Sunset Dr South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 (786) 293-5508 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* 

Chin Thompson, Angella, DMD, F

NPI #1215150909 3831 Grand Ave Miami, FL 33133 (786) 245-2700 (786) 245-2733 Fax

#### Chirino, Carlos A, DDS, M

NPI #1184118077 1657 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (305) 960-7972 (305) 960-7791 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00 SA 9:00-3:00

Chiu, Gordon B, DDS, M NPI #1962514919 925 NE 30th Ter Ste 114 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 247-0099 (305) 247-0084 Fax

#### Claro, Rita M, DDS, F NPI #1164502357 5771 Bird Rd Null Miami, FL 33155 (305) 665-1176

(305) 669-8772 Fax

Coba, Richard I, DDS, M

Florida - Miami-Dade

NPI #1730402595 9541 SW 72nd St Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-1239 (305) 595-1241 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Cobo, Johana, DDS, F NPI #1508353848 4240 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-1882 (305) 819-0275 Fax

Cobo, Johana, DDS, F NPI #1508353848 7200 NW 7th St Ste 333 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 264-0063 (305) 264-0065 Fax

Cohen, Michael A, DMD, M NPI #1528484102 19913 Biscayne Blvd Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 935-1400 (305) 932-4538 Fax

#### Collazo, Ralph C, DMD, M

NPI #1720155955 10620 NW 19th St Doral, FL 33172 (786) 331-7055 (786) 331-7455 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00-6:00 F 9:00-5:00

Companioni, Lisandra, DMD, F NPI #1790356376 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (786) 814-8751 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

If your plan does not cover additional routine dental services, or if you are not enrolled in an optional supplemental rider and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

# Dental

Contino, Andy M, DDS, M NPI #1407411952 11352 Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33157 (305) 969-2651 (305) 233-6027 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 9:00-6:00 W 9:30-6:30 TH-F 9:00-6:00 SA 9:00-2:00

#### Cook, Maria T, DDS, F

NPI #1588868608 951 NE 167th St Ste 208 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 330-9330 (305) 515-5973 Fax Hours: M 11:00-8:00 TU 8:00-5:00 W 11:00-8:00 TH-F 8:00-5:00 SA 8:00-12:00

Corcho Martell, Dayne, DDS, F NPI #1558607499 3934 SW 8th St Ste 205 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (786) 431-1569 (786) 533-3913 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

#### Corcho Martell, Dayne, DDS, F NPI #1558607499 5190 NW 167th St Ste 109 Miami Lakes, FL 33014

(305) 557-4381 (305) 946-1478 Fax Corcho Martell, Dayne, DDS, F

NPI #1558607499 8300 W Flagler St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33144 (786) 534-2796 (305) 946-1129 Fax Cordova Pena, Noris C, DDS NPI #1669754578 11352 Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33157 (305) 969-2651 (305) 233-6027 Fax

Corpas, Alfredo D, DDS, M NPI #1124115837 18543 S Dixie Hwy Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 259-9130 (305) 259-9120 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Correa, Anelys, DDS, F NPI #1902117591 6847 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 820-0068 (305) 826-2663 Fax

Correa, Anelys, DMD, F NPI #1902117591 8300 W Flagler St Ste 112100 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 440-5834 (305) 397-1862 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Correa, Jacqueline, DDS, F NPI #1053516732 620 NW 33rd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (786) 360-4425 (786) 360-4461 Fax

#### Cortes Fontanet, Raisa F, DDS, DMD, F NPI #1124505268

1125 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 649-6112 (305) 649-1803 Fax Cortes Morales, Guillermo C, DDS, M NPI #1912359266 432 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33128 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Cortes Morales, Guillermo C, DMD, M NPI #1912359266 125 NE 8th St Ste 1 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4952 (305) 247-5744 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

#### Cortes Morales, Guillermo C, DMD, M NPI #1912359266

13706 SW 56th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Cortes Morales, Guillermo C, DMD, M

NPI #1912359266 2900 W 12th Ave Ste 27 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

### Cortes Morales, Guillermo C, DMD, M

NPI #1912359266 4300 W Flagler St Ste 201 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

#### Cortes Morales, Guillermo, DDS, M NPI #1912359266 1437 NE 1st Ter Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax Hours: M-W 9:00-5:00 TH-F 9:00-4:30

Cortes, Jenny, DMD, F NPI #1508480187 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax

Cortorreal, Elsa G, DDS, F NPI #1922106293 568 Hialeah Dr Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 245-7974 (305) 245-9433 Fax

Costa, Manuel E, DDS, M NPI #1659495307 791 E 48th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 769-0252 (305) 953-0707 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00 SA 9:00-1:00

#### Cotelo Pardo, Yanepsi, DDS

NPI #1881986891 299 Alhambra Cir Ste 202 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-3074 (844) 270-7764 Fax

Cruz, Yanet, DDS, F NPI #1508225376 5870 SW 8th St Ste 4 West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 392-1261 (786) 536-4766 Fax Cruz, Yanet, DDS, F NPI #1508225376 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 821-4478 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Cruz, Yanet, DDS, F NPI #1508225376 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 58 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-5224 (305) 826-0844 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Cruz, Yanet, DDS, F NPI #1508225376 1125 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 649-6112 (305) 649-1803 Fax

4201 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (786) 796-2270 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Cruz, Yanet, DDS, M NPI #1508225376 1601 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 226-9110 (305) 226-9112 Fax

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Cruz, Yanet, DDS, M NPI #1508225376 13611 SW 131st St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 249-1395 (305) 226-9112 Fax

1700 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 226-9111 (305) 226-9112 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Cruz, Yarelie F, DMD, F NPI #1124433305 266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (305) 821-4478 Fax

Cruz, Yarelie, DMD, F NPI #1124433305 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 567-3482 Fax

Cuenca, Annie M, DMD, F NPI #1871806273 6847 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 820-0068 (305) 826-2663 Fax

Cuenca, Annie, DDS, F

NPI #1871806273 765 E 9th St Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 883-4880 (786) 536-6761 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Cullen, William C, DMD, M NPI #1013110535 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Cullen, William C, DMD, M NPI #1013110535 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

Cullen, William C, DMD, M NPI #1013110535 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax Hours: SU 11:00-2:30 M-F 10:00-9:00 SA 9:00-9:00

Cutino, Juan A, DDS, M NPI #1265585681 6080 Bird Rd Ste 8 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 665-6564 (305) 665-9370 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-6:00 F 8:00-5:00

Dagan, Shachar C, DMD, F NPI #1447632542 17301 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 624-1371 (305) 514-0144 Fax

Dagan, Shachar S, DMD, F NPI #1447632542 19913 Biscayne Blvd Unit 3 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 935-1400 (305) 932-4538 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Daniel, Chione, DMD, F NPI #1609445139 636 NW 183rd St Miami Gardens, FL 33169 (305) 636-8338 (305) 653-5807 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 F 8:00-1:00

Daniel, Marisoly, DMD, F NPI #1346801123 258 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 771-0874 (305) 824-3431 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Davidson, Malaika R, DDS, F NPI #1245669209 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Davidson, Philip T, DMD, M NPI #1104259175 8729 SW 136th St Miami, FL 33176 (305) 255-5550 (305) 255-5560 Fax Provider Language(s): Indonesian, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Indonesian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30-5:00

Davila, Veronica, DDS, F NPI #1356087936 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00 Davila, Veronica, DMD, F NPI #1356087936 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (786) 814-8751 Fax

De La Cruz, Alejandro, DDS, M NPI #1013152016 7380 Bird Rd Ste B Miami, FL 33155 (305) 441-2773 (305) 266-1529 Fax

De La Cruz, Alejandro, DDS, M NPI #1013152016 646 W Palm Dr Ste 200 Homestead, FL 33034 (305) 242-1200 (305) 242-8782 Fax

De La Fuente Balboa, Daniel, DMD, M NPI #1023677283 5771 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33155 (305) 665-1176 (305) 669-8772 Fax

De La Noval, Liliam, DMD NPI #1184353757 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

De La Rosa, Zoany, DDS, F NPI #1386273381 9605 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 559-0278 (305) 394-1862 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-4:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

#### De Pena, Laura M, DMD, F

NPI #1710328141 19517 NW 57th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (305) 556-5966 (305) 974-4296 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 10:00-6:00

#### De Pena, Laura M, DMD, F

NPI #1710328141 18600 NW 87th Ave Unit 125 Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 829-0100 (305) 829-7979 Fax

### De Quesada, Diana Rommy R, DMD, F

NPI #1992105688 1165 W 49th St Ste 203 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 362-0010 Hours: M-TH 9:00-7:30

De Sousa, Marvina E, DDS, F NPI #1841572963 8200 W 33rd Ave Ste 5 Hialeah Gardens, FL 33018 (305) 640-5501 (305) 640-5504 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Deaguirre, Elizabeth M, DDS, F

NPI #1467434746 806 S Douglas Rd Ste 150 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 446-2226 (305) 446-8458 Fax Hours: TU-TH 9:00-5:00

Deaguirre, Elizabeth M, DDS, F NPI #1467434746 2750 W 68th St Ste 108 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 826-3255 (305) 826-3898 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

#### Defaus Fernandez, Beatriz, DDS, F NPI #1023558087 1125 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 649-6112 (305) 649-1803 Fax

#### Defaus Fernandez, Beatriz, DDS, F NPI #1023558087 1601 E 4th Ave

Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 226-9110 (305) 226-9112 Fax

#### Defaus Fernandez, Beatriz, DDS, F NPI #1023558087 13611 SW 131st St Miami, FL 33186

(786) 248-5767 (305) 226-9112 Fax

1700 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 226-9111 (305) 226-9112 Fax

#### Del Valle, Jesus E, DDS, M NPI #1508038290 2030 S Douglas Rd Ste 213 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-1094 (786) 497-1725 Fax

#### Del Valle, Jose M, DDS, M NPI #1912052382 3918 W 12th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 556-1770 (305) 556-1755 Fax Hours: M-F 10:00-6:30

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Delalex Nadal, Marion, DDS, F NPI #1396477378 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish

Delalex Nadal, Marion, DDS, F NPI #1396477378 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 892-2960 (305) 891-2121 Fax

#### Delgado, Lorena P, DDS, F NPI #1285242107 12022 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (786) 623-5056

(786) 693-1787 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Delgado, Lorena P, DMD, F

NPI #1285242107 8694 NW 13th Ter Doral, FL 33126 (786) 837-7939 (786) 801-3258 Fax

#### Delgado, Lorena P, DMD, F NPI #1285242107 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

#### Delgado, Lorena P, DMD, F NPI #1285242107 805 N Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030

(786) 410-6656 (786) 871-7311 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Delima, Anacaona C, DDS, F NPI #1841413267 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-3001 (305) 271-5077 Fax

Dewitt, David E, DDS, M

NPI #1548372139 4841 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-2261 (305) 557-9242 Fax Hours: M-W 9:00-5:00 TH-F 9:00-1:00

Diaz Delgado, Kirenia, DMD, F NPI #1659734291 10322 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 554-6054 (305) 745-9501 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 10:00-5:00 TU 9:00-5:00 W-TH 10:00-5:00 F 9:00-5:00 SA 9:00-12:00

#### Diaz Valle, Orlando, DDS, M

NPI #1457717290 15225 NW 77th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax

#### Diaz Valle, Orlando, DDS, M NPI #1457717290

16201 SW 95th Ave Miami, FL 33157 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax Diaz Valle, Orlando, DDS, M NPI #1457717290 8400 SW 8th St West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax

#### Diaz Valle, Orlando, DDS, M NPI #1457717290 860 NW 42nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33127 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax

#### Diaz Vasquez, Andrea C, DMD, F

NPI #1730562133 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax

#### Diaz Vasquez, Andrea C, DMD, F

NPI #1730562133 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 North Miami, FL 33181 (058) 296-0015 (305) 891-2121 Fax

#### Diaz, Farah A, DDS, F

NPI #1861784779 7911 NW 72nd Ave Ste 221A Medley, FL 33166 (786) 409-5295 (786) 703-7908 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 Diaz, Farah A, DDS, F NPI #1861784779 12700 SW 128th St Ste 203 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 735-2888 (305) 735-2889 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Diaz, Gertrudis G, DDS, F NPI #1932248044 7900 NW 27th Ave Ste 275 Miami, FL 33147 (305) 693-7988 (305) 693-6704 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-4:00

Diaz, Janelle C, DMD, F NPI #1801419791 8694 NW 13th Ter Doral, FL 33126 (786) 837-7939 (786) 801-3258 Fax

Diaz, Janelle C, DMD, F NPI #1801419791 17776 NW 57th Ave Hialeah, FL 33015 (786) 579-1206 (786) 522-2672 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Diaz, Janelle C, DMD, F NPI #1801419791 805 N Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 410-6656 (786) 871-7311 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Diaz, Jany, DMD, F NPI #1659729598 10944 SW 184th St Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (786) 634-0927 (786) 648-0193 Fax Hours: M 8:30-5:00 TU-F 9:00-5:00

#### Diaz, Vivian, DMD, F

NPI #1245560028 13400 SW 120th St Ste 310 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 255-3986 (305) 235-8782 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Diaz, Yanet, DMD, F

NPI #1215376934 17301 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 624-1371 (305) 514-0144 Fax

#### Dixit, Alka D, DDS, F

NPI #1154511681 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

#### Dixit, Alka D, DDS, F

NPI #1154511681 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

#### Dixit, Alka D, DDS, F

NPI #1154511681 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

#### Dominguez Reveron, Ivelisse D, DDS, F NPI #1386098655 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 567-3482 Fax

Dominguez Reveron, Ivelisse D, DDS, F NPI #1386098655 266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (305) 821-4478 Fax

#### Dominguez, Jorge L, DMD, M NPI #1669676052 13155 SW 42nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 222-8999 (305) 222-8866 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 1:00-6:00 TU 9:00-5:00 W 1:00-6:00 TH 9:00-5:00

### Dopazo Alonso, Dhunia, DDS, DMD, F

NPI #1467982629 2360 W 68th St Ste 124 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 825-7447 (786) 534-9399 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 F 8:00-3:00

Drobes, David D, DMD, M NPI #1740478221 5190 NW 167th St Ste 216 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 624-4114 (305) 624-4319 Fax

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Drubi, Martin, DMD, M NPI #1265952642 18140 NE 19th Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 948-8882 (305) 948-1132 Fax Provider Language(s): Arabic, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): French, Spanish Hours: M 10:00-6:00 TU 10:00-7:00 W 10:00-6:00 TH 11:00-7:00 F 10:30-5:00

Duarte, Ivonne J, DDS, F NPI #1952888752 10721 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 225-3452 (305) 225-7630 Fax

Ducasse, Graciela A, DDS, F NPI #1548691017 13920 SW 47th St # A-105 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax

Ducasse, Graciela A, DDS, DMD, F NPI #1548691017 4201 Palm Ave Ste AA Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax Staff Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Ducasse, Graciela A, DMD, F	Echemendia, Arturo, DDS, M	Eng, Martha C, DDS, F
NPI #1548691017	NPI #1679932560	NPI #1730345091
4500 NW 7th St	7150 W 20th Ave Ste 102	427 Hialeah Dr
Miami, FL 33126	Hialeah, FL 33016	Hialeah, FL 33010
(305) 443-9206	(305) 556-3313	(786) 391-4566
(305) 821-4478 Fax	(305) 556-5693 Fax	(786) 391-4590 Fax
Staff Language(s): Portuguese,	<i>Provider Language(s): Spanish</i>	Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00
Spanish	Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00	Eng, Martha C, DMD, F
Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00	Edderai, Jean-Jaques J, DDS, F	NPI #1730345091
Ducasse, Graciela A, DMD, F	NPI #1598981227	11300 NW 87th Ct Ste 166
NPI #1548691017	17101 NE 19th Ave Ste 104	Hialeah Gardens, FL 33018
4410 W 16th Ave Ste 58	North Miami Beach, FL 33162	(305) 364-9322
Hialeah, FL 33012	(305) 947-7999	(305) 364-0983 Fax
(305) 826-5224	(305) 949-2913 Fax	<i>Provider Language(s): Spanish</i>
(305) 826-5224	<i>Staff Language(s): French,</i>	Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00
(305) 826-0844 Fax	<i>Spanish</i>	Eng, Martha C, DMD, F
Staff Language(s): Portuguese,	Hours: M-W 9:00-5:00	NPI #1730345091
Spanish	TH 12:00-7:00	1125 NW 22nd Ave
Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00	F 9:00-1:00	Miami, FL 33125
266 E 49th St	Elefant, Jacob I, DDS, M	(305) 649-6111
Hialeah, FL 33013	NPI #1154511376	(305) 649-6111
(305) 823-9982	801 NW 37th Ave Ste 204	(305) 649-1803 Fax
(786) 796-2270 Fax	Miami, FL 33125	<i>Provider Language(s): Italian,</i>
Staff Language(s): Portuguese,	(305) 448-7119	<i>Spanish</i>
Spanish	(305) 501-2855 Fax	Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00
Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00	Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00	Eng, Martha C, DMD, F
Dunn, Ethan P, DDS, M	Elperin, Alexei A, DMD, M	NPI #1730345091
NPI #1467145946	NPI #1295930063	27325 S Dixie Hwy
9503 NE 2nd Ave	16209 NE 13th Ave	Homestead, FL 33032
Miami Shores, FL 33138	N Miami Beach, FL 33162	(786) 601-2466
(786) 310-4816	(305) 940-9888	(786) 391-4590 Fax
(786) 623-0927 Fax	(305) 945-3354 Fax	Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00
Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00	Hours: M 9:00 6:00	Eng, Martha C, DMD, F
F 8:00-4:00 Eagan, Jessica C, DDS, F NPI #1811197254 2340 Coral Way Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 856-1178 (305) 239-9452 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:30 F 8:00-3:00	Hours: M 9:00-6:00       NPI #1730345091         TU-F 10:00-6:00       53 W 3rd St         SA 9:00-4:00       Hialeah, FL 33010         Elperin, Alexei A, DMD, M       (786) 391-4566         NPI #1295930063       (786) 391-4590 Fax         12651 S Dixie Hwy Ste 400       Hours: M-F 9:00-5:30         Pinecrest, FL 33156       (305) 255-7722         (305) 595-8623 Fax       Fax	

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Erro, Juan C, DDS, M NPI #1205161742 15450 New Barn Rd Ste 101 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 557-7775 (305) 557-1267 Fax Hours: M-TU 9:00-5:00 W 9:00-7:00 TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-1:00

Escobar, Carlos F, DDS, M NPI #1013196914 1573 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 556-6100 (305) 556-4799 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00 SA 9:00-1:00

Escofet, Enrique D, DDS, M NPI #1306230313 13706 SW 56th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 888-0008

Escofet, Enrique D, DDS, M NPI #1306230313 1437 NE 1st Ter Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 888-0008

Escofet, Enrique D, DDS, M NPI #1306230313 2900 W 12th Ave Ste 27 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 888-0008

Escofet, Enrique D, DDS, M NPI #1306230313 4300 W Flagler St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 888-0008 Espinal, Licette F, DDS, F NPI #1629378203 951 NE 167th St Ste 104 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 493-0371 (305) 493-9428 Fax

Espinosa, Celia I, DDS, F NPI #1942402185 11160 SW 88th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 631-2939 (786) 431-5269 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 10:00-5:00 F 1:00-6:00 SA 9:00-3:00

#### Espinosa, Merisney, DDS, F

NPI #1457771495 1565 W 29th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 771-0874 (305) 397-1862 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-4:00

17395 NW 59th Ave Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 771-0874 (305) 397-1862 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-4:00

Espinosa, Ricardo J, DDS, M NPI #1083825665 15724 SW 72nd St Miami, FL 33193 (305) 380-7000 (305) 388-7939 Fax

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Esteva Benabe, Ivonne E, DDS,

F NPI #1487320032 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 821-4478 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Esteva Benabe, Ivonne E, DDS, F

NPI #1487320032 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 58 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-5224 (305) 826-0844 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

### Esteva Benabe, Ivonne E, DDS, F

NPI #1487320032 13920 SW 47th St Ste A105-106 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Esteva Benabe, Ivonne E, DDS, F

NPI #1487320032 4201 Palm Ave Ste 2D Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (786) 796-2270 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Dental

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Estrada, Javier R, DDS, M NPI #1003956822 646 W Palm Dr Ste 200 Florida City, FL 33034 (305) 242-1200 (305) 242-8782 Fax

Exposito, Ariel A, DMD, M NPI #1508177577 333 W 41st St Ste 818 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-0095 (305) 674-1553 Fax

Faine, Robert, DDS, M NPI #1114074366 6280 Sunset Dr Ste 401 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 661-5360 (305) 663-9949 Fax Hours: M-TH 7:00-3:00 F 7:00-12:00

Feiz, Maria T, DDS, F NPI #1932615929 20612 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax

Feiz, Maria T, DDS, F NPI #1932615929 5607 NW 27th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33142 (305) 636-3336 (305) 636-3350 Fax

Feiz, Maria T, DDS, F NPI #1932615929 901 E 10th Ave Ste 39 Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Feiz, Maria T, DDS, F NPI #1932615929 490 Opa Locka Blvd Ste 100 Opa Locka, FL 33054 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

5361 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 637-6400 (305) 418-2759 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Felix, Ericka I, DMD, F NPI #1386837037 11865 SW 26th St Ste C39 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 227-0600 (305) 227-6928 Fax

Felix, Ericka, DMD, F NPI #1386837037 11200 W Flagler St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Felix, Ericka, DMD, F NPI #1386837037 4980 W 10th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Felix, Ericka, DMD, F NPI #1386837037 9861 E Fern St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Feoli, Carmen A, DDS, F NPI #1013199819 1490 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 949-5252 (305) 949-5011 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-4:00 SA 9:00-1:00

Fernandez Abril, Jorge C, DDS, M

NPI #1720307572 2870 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 246-5444 (305) 246-5406 Fax *Provider Language(s): Hebrew, Spanish* 

Fernandez Abril, Jorge C, DDS, M NPI #1720307572 15795 SW 152nd St Miami, FL 33187

(305) 233-3335 (305) 233-3905 Fax

16371 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33196 (305) 380-8773 (305) 728-0582 Fax

Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS NPI #1942762364 2900 W 12th Ave Ste 27 Hialeah, FL 33012

(305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax

(305) 387-4954 (305) 247-5744 Fax

Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F NPI #1942762364 125 NE 8th St Ste 1 Homestead, FL 33030

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

#### Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F NPI #1942762364 13706 SW 56th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax

Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F

NPI #1942762364 4300 W Flagler St Ste 201 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax

Fernandez Dominguez, Giselle F, DDS, F

NPI #1235484890 8216 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (786) 615-8586 (305) 381-5874 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 9:30-6:00 W 10:30-7:30 TH-F 9:30-6:00 SA 9:30-3:00

#### Fernandez, Edith, DMD, F

NPI #1952417628 8560 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 262-0509 (305) 262-1823 Fax Hours: M 11:00-6:00 TU 9:00-3:00 W 9:00-6:00 TH-F 9:00-3:00

#### Fernandez, Lazaro C, DDS, M

NPI #1972715712 8740 N Kendall Dr Ste 214 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 598-7550 (305) 598-7551 Fax

#### Fernandez, Malena P, DDS, F NPI #1740756063 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 (305) 254-4901 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30-5:00

Fernandez, Malena P, DDS, F NPI #1740756063 19300 SW 376th St Flamingo Lodge, FL 33034 (305) 246-4607 (305) 248-4715 Fax

#### Fernandez, Malena P, DDS, F NPI #1740756063 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 (305) 245-1161 Fax

#### Fernandez, Malena P, DDS, F

NPI #1740756063 13805 SW 264th St Naranja, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 (305) 257-5971 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:00-5:00 TU-F 8:30-6:00 SA 8:30-12:30

#### Fernandez, Malena P, DDS, F NPI #1740756063

13600 SW 312th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-6069 (305) 242-1520 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU-F 8:30-6:00 SA 8:00-12:00

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Fernandez, Malena P, DDS, F NPI #1740756063 6350 Sunset Dr Coral Gables, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 (786) 293-5508 Fax

Fernandez, Malena P, DDS, F NPI #1740756063 13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 231-0800 (786) 231-0805 Fax

18255 Homestead Ave Miami, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 (305) 234-9656 Fax

Fernandez, Maria C, DDS, F NPI #1790826683 4830 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 446-1067 (305) 446-0687 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00-2:30

Fernandez, Saira C, DDS NPI #1902458227 2242 NE 123rd St North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 866-9998 (305) 675-0300 Fax

#### Fernandez, Yeny, DDS, F NPI #1861784688 11776 SW 88th St

Miami, FL 33186 (786) 298-5941 (786) 298-5941 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Dental

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Fernandez, Yissel, DMD NPI #1962135814 258 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 771-0874

Fernandez, Yissel, DMD NPI #1962135814 6400 SW 8th St West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 587-2747

Ferreiras Del Orbe, Carolina, DDS, F NPI #1366175317 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 892-2960 (305) 891-2121 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

Figueroa, Celia C, DDS, F NPI #1497962658 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 102 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 392-1942 (305) 456-7234 Fax

Flores, Joan M, DDS, DMD, F NPI #1962604488 11890 SW 8th St Ste 300 Miami, FL 33184 (305) 485-0072 (305) 485-0080 Fax Hours: TU-F 9:00-5:00 Folgar, Zoila E, DDS, F NPI #1467507558 415 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 364-3404 (305) 364-3433 Fax

Folgar, Zoila E, DDS, F NPI #1467507558 2974 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 631-3000 (305) 631-3005 Fax

Folgar, Zoila E, DDS, F NPI #1467507558 5355 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-1444 (305) 558-9578 Fax

Folgar, Zoila E, DDS, F NPI #1467507558 7800 Coral Way Miami, FL 33155 (305) 260-7506 (305) 260-7581 Fax

1210 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33147 (305) 691-1820 (305) 694-3305 Fax

701 NW 57th Ave Ste 150 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 260-2680 (305) 260-2686 Fax

Fonte, Francisco E, DDS, M NPI #1700060928 11093 NW 138th St Unit 118 Hialeah Gardens, FL 33018 (786) 600-4040 (786) 953-5174 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30-5:00 Fonte, Francisco E, DDS, M NPI #1700060928 415 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 364-3404 (305) 364-3433 Fax

Fonte, Francisco E, DDS, M NPI #1700060928 2974 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 631-3000 (305) 631-3005 Fax

Fonte, Francisco E, DDS, M NPI #1700060928 5355 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-1444 (305) 558-9578 Fax

Fonte, Francisco E, DDS, M NPI #1700060928 7800 Coral Way Miami, FL 33155 (305) 260-7506 (305) 260-7581 Fax

1210 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33147 (305) 691-1820 (305) 694-3305 Fax

701 NW 57th Ave Ste 150 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 260-2680 (305) 260-2686 Fax

Fornos, Jorge A, DDS, M NPI #1831594415 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Fornos, Jorge A, DDS, M NPI #1831594415 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Fornos, Jorge A, DDS, M NPI #1831594415 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax Hours: SU 11:00-2:30 M-F 10:00-9:00 SA 9:00-9:00

Fraga Davidson, Beatriz, DDS, F NPI #1003133778 8729 SW 136th St Miami, FL 33176 (305) 255-5550 (305) 255-5560 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish

Fraga, Salome, DMD, F NPI #1205322856 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Franco, Adrian M, DMD, M NPI #1346971561 805 N Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 410-6656 (786) 871-7311 Fax

#### Franco, Jaime F, DDS, M NPI #1831571744 11410 N Kendall Dr Ste 207 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 360-6995 (305) 675-0474 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 9:00-6:00 W 10:00-6:00 TH-F 9:00-6:00

Franklin, Tim A, DDS, M NPI #1912168576 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax

Friedman, Rene J, DDS, F NPI #1689890436 12800 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 728-2000 (305) 821-3311 Fax

Friedman, Rene' J, DDS, F NPI #1689890436 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 101-A Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-3001 (305) 271-5077 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Friedman, Rene' J, DDS, F NPI #1689890436 1935 W 60th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 821-3344 (305) 821-3311 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00 SA 9:00-3:00

279 NW 82nd Ave Miami, FL 33126 (305) 456-4592 (786) 360-6953 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* 

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Fuertes Rufin, Liscary F, DDS, F NPI #1497137798 1840 W 49th St Ste 105 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 362-4382 (305) 397-1862 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-4:00

Fuertes Rufin, Liscary F, DDS, F NPI #1497137798 9605 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 559-0278 (305) 394-1862 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Gallo, Donald A, DMD, M NPI #1831109487 15501 NW 67th Ave Ste 201 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 921-4601 (305) 820-6506 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Gallo, Donald A, DMD, M NPI #1831109487 13400 SW 120th St Ste 302 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 255-3986 (305) 235-8782 Fax

15600 NW 67th Ave Ste 110 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 823-8831 (305) 823-8799 Fax

Gandara, Maria T, DDS, F NPI #1073046603 13728 SW 84th St Miami, FL 33183 (305) 456-7383 (305) 676-9028 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Garces, Carolina A, DMD, F NPI #1215134952 9595 N Kendall Dr Ste 201 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 595-6411 (305) 595-8724 Fax

Garces, Carolina C, DMD, F NPI #1215134952 1001 Ives Dairy Rd Ste 103 Miami, FL 33179 (305) 652-3412 (305) 652-3259 Fax

Garces, Carolina V, DMD, F NPI #1215134952 19913 Biscayne Blvd Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 935-1400 (305) 932-4538 Fax

Garces, Carolina, DMD, F NPI #1215134952 290 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 239-8806 (305) 239-8806 Fax

Garces, Carolina, DMD, F NPI #1215134952 8694 NW 13th Ter Doral, FL 33126 (786) 837-7939 (786) 801-3258 Fax

Garces, Carolina, DMD, F

NPI #1215134952 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax

#### Garces, Carolina, DMD, F

NPI #1215134952 2501 Coral Way Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 858-2545 (305) 858-0958 Fax Garces, Carolina, DMD, F NPI #1215134952 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 210-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax

7300 N Kendall Dr Ste 110 Coral Gables, FL 33156 (305) 670-4476 (305) 514-0138 Fax

Garcia Fernandez, Aliuska, DDS, F NPI #1558618132 9600 SW 8th St Ste 3 Miami, FL 33174

Miami, FL 33174 (305) 226-2926 (305) 690-0151 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

1050 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-0050 (305) 325-0935 Fax

Garcia Gonzalez, Jheiny, DDS NPI #1558988238 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 114 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 871-9111 (786) 709-6365 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00 SA 8:00-2:00

Garcia Gonzalez, Jheiny, DDS NPI #1558988238 1125 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 649-6112 (305) 649-1803 Fax Garcia Lopez, Dorgis, DDS, F NPI #1992147326 18652 NW 67th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33015 (305) 474-0400 (305) 474-0094 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Garcia Perez, Dunia, DDS

NPI #1528699162 4201 Palm Ave Ste 2D Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Garcia Perez, Dunia, DDS NPI #1528699162 27455 S Dixie Hwy Homestead, FL 33032 (305) 425-9999 Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-4:00

Garcia Perez, Dunia, DDS NPI #1528699162 4155 SW 130th Ave Ste 104 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 771-0874 (305) 553-1039 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (786) 796-2270 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

9605 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 559-0278 (305) 394-1862 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Garcia Pino, Delia M, DMD, F

NPI #1639413206 9251 W Flagler St Ste B107 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 634-1072 (786) 634-0858 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 F-SA 8:00-3:00

Garcia Sarria, Maria C, DDS, F NPI #1861864340 477 NW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 541-8282 (305) 541-8830 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-4:00

#### Garcia, Adrian M, DMD, M

NPI #1235752189 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (786) 814-8751 Fax Staff Language(s): Albanian, Spanish

#### Garcia, Adrian M, DMD, M NPI #1235752189 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax Staff Language(s): Albanian, Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Garcia, Ana T, DDS, F

NPI #1356026173 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

#### Garcia, Angela R, DDS, F

NPI #1013466424 12601 NE 7th Ave North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 576-6611 (305) 476-2818 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-W 8:00-5:00 TH 8:00-6:00 F 8:00-4:00

#### Garcia, Angela R, DDS, F

NPI #1013466424 3601 Federal Hwy 5th Fl Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 (786) 476-2819 Fax

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

#### Garcia, Angela R, DDS, F

NPI #1013466424 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax *Provider Language(s): Chinese, Farsi, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Garcia, Angela R, DDS, F

NPI #1013466424 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax Provider Language(s): Chinese, Farsi, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Garcia, Angela R, DDS, F NPI #1013466424

1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax *Provider Language(s): Chinese, Farsi, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: SU 11:00-6:00 M 8:00-5:00 TU-TH 10:00-9:00 F 8:00-5:00 SA 10:00-9:00

708 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 576-6611 (786) 476-2819 Fax 995

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

996

#### Garcia, Eduardo, DMD, M NPI #1699337253 4240 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-1882 (305) 819-0275 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Garcia, Eduardo, DMD, M NPI #1699337253 7200 NW 7th St Ste 333 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 264-0063 (305) 264-0065 Fax

Garcia, Luisa M, DMD, F NPI #1740614163 1001 Ives Dairy Rd Ste 103 North Miami Beach, FL 33179 (305) 652-3412 (305) 652-3259 Fax

Garcia, Luisa M, DMD, F NPI #1740614163 11865 SW 26th St Ste C39 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 227-0600 (305) 277-6928 Fax

Garcia, Luisa M, DMD, F NPI #1740614163 20335 Old Cutler Rd Ste 200 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 238-6777 (305) 253-4055 Fax

13876 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-4215 (305) 514-0146 Fax

19913 Biscayne Blvd Ste 3 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 935-1400 (305) 932-4538 Fax Garcia, Ricardo A, DDS, M NPI #1184700783 13876 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-4215 (305) 387-1200 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Garcia, Ricardo A, DDS, M NPI #1184700783 17301 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 624-1371 (305) 514-0144 Fax

### Garrote, Rogelio F, DDS, DMD, M

NPI #1144671470 2900 W 12th Ave Ste 27 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

### Garrote, Rogelio M, DDS, DMD, M

NPI #1144671470 13706 SW 56th St Ste 201-203 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Garrote, Rogelio, DDS, DMD, M

NPI #1144671470 125 NE 8th St Ste 1 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4952 (305) 247-5744 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 Garrote, Rogelio, DDS, DMD, M NPI #1144671470 4300 W Flagler St Ste 201 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Garrote, Rogelio, DMD, M NPI #1144671470

1437 NE 1st Ter Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-W 9:00-5:00 TH-F 9:00-4:30

Garrote, Rogelio, DMD, M NPI #1144671470 432 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33128 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Gata Garcia, Lisset L, DDS, F NPI #1487036216 9240 SW 72nd St Ste 115 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-0557 (305) 595-3667 Fax

George, Deborah V, DDS, F NPI #1720149180 20612 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax

George, Deborah V, DDS, F NPI #1720149180 5607 NW 27th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33142 (305) 636-3336 (305) 418-2759 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

#### Dental

#### George, Deborah V, DDS, F NPI #1720149180 901 E 10th Ave Ste 39 Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### George, Deborah V, DDS, F

NPI #1720149180 490 Opa Locka Blvd Ste 100 Opa Locka, FL 33054 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

5361 NW 22nd Ave Ste 1 Miami, FL 33142 (305) 637-6400 (305) 418-2759 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### George, Kiren, DDS

NPI #1225690829 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

#### George, Kiren, DDS

NPI #1225690829 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

#### George, Kiren, DDS, M NPI #1225690829 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

#### **Gherbali, Alexandra D, DDS, F** NPI #1386841690 7415 Miami Lakes Dr Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 512-0066 (305) 826-5446 Fax *Provider Language(s): French, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-3:00

Gil Araujo, Eduardo F, DDS, DMD, M NPI #1841553112 2360 W 68th St Ste 124

Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 825-7447 (786) 534-9399 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 F 8:00-3:00

#### Gil, Yeendy, DDS, F

NPI #1245800655 101 Westward Dr Ste A Miami Springs, FL 33166 (305) 885-1357 (786) 431-5691 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Gil, Yeendy, DMD, F NPI #1245800655 11865 SW 26th St Ste C39 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 227-0600 (305) 227-6938 Fax

#### Gil, Yeendy, DMD, F NPI #1245800655 7300 N Kendall Dr Ste 110 Coral Gables, FL 33156 (305) 670-4476 (305) 514-0138 Fax

### Florida - Miami-Dade

13876 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-4215 (305) 514-0146 Fax

Gitron Beer, Mariana R, DDS, F NPI #1336438068 975 Arthur Godfrey Rd Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 532-1728 (305) 532-1729 Fax

Godoy, Yami A, DMD, F NPI #1831248004 4186 W 12th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (239) 775-3383 (305) 825-0215 Fax Provider Language(s): Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

#### Gomara, Luis A, DDS, M NPI #1659381879 1437 NE 1st Ter Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax Hours: M-W 9:00-5:00 TH-F 9:00-4:30

Gomara, Luis A, DDS, M NPI #1659381879 432 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33128 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Gomara, Luis A, DDS, DMD, M NPI #1659381879 4300 W Flagler St Ste 201 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 Dental

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Gomara, Luis A, DMD, M NPI #1659381879 125 NE 8th St Ste 1 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4952 (305) 247-5744 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Gomara, Luis A, DMD, M

NPI #1659381879 13706 SW 56th St Ste 201-203 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Gomara, Luis A, DMD, M NPI #1659381879 2900 W 12th Ave Ste 27 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Gomara, Luis A, DMD, M NPI #1659381879 4750 NW 7th St Ste 10 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax

Gomez Perez, Nils, DDS NPI #1346649118 8755 SW 24th St Unit A Miami, FL 33165 (305) 771-0874 (305) 397-1862 Fax

Gomez Perez, Nils, DDS, M

NPI #1346649118 4240 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-1882 (305) 819-0275 Fax Gonzales, Nathaniel S, DDS, M NPI #1528416302 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Gonzales, Nathaniel S, DDS, M NPI #1528416302 15213 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (786) 870-4805 (786) 871-7741 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Gonzalez Diaz, Ernesto G, DDS,

NPI #1619360716 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Gonzalez Diaz, Ernesto G, DDS, M

NPI #1619360716 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Gonzalez Diaz, Ernesto G, DDS, M NPI #1619360716 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: SU 11:00-2:30 M-F 10:00-9:00

Gonzalez Gilver, Ana I, DDS, F NPI #1285845883 3934 SW 8th St Ste 203 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-4810 (305) 442-4811 Fax

SA 9:00-9:00

### Gonzalez Gonzalez, Lauren, DDS, F

NPI #1932834710 4300 W Flagler St Ste 201 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

### Gonzalez Gonzalez, Lauren, DDS, F

NPI #1932834710 432 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33128 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

### Gonzalez Gonzalez, Lauren, DMD, F

NPI #1932834710 125 NE 8th St Ste 1 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4954 (305) 247-5744 Fax *Provider Language(s): French, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

#### Dental

#### Gonzalez Gonzalez, Lauren, DMD, F NPI #1932834710 13706 SW 56th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Provider Language(s): French, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

#### Gonzalez Gonzalez, Lauren, DMD, F NPI #1932834710 1437 NE 1st Ter Homestead, FL 33030

(305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax Hours: M-W 9:00-5:00 TH-F 9:00-4:30

#### Gonzalez Gonzalez, Lauren, DMD, F NPI #1932834710

2900 W 12th Ave Ste 27 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

### Gonzalez Gonzalez, Lauren, DMD, F

NPI #1932834710 7933 NW 2nd St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 261-5251 (305) 735-6007 Fax

Gonzalez Lopez, Norma, DDS, F NPI #1265884787 6400 SW 8th St West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 587-2747

#### Gonzalez Lopez, Norma, DDS, I NPI #1265884787 8300 W Flagler St Ste 112100 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 440-5834 (305) 397-1862 Fax

Gonzalez Lopez, Norma, DDS, F NPI #1265884787 1601 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 226-9110 (305) 226-9112 Fax

Gonzalez Lopez, Norma, DDS, F NPI #1265884787 13611 SW 131st St Miami, FL 33186 (786) 248-5767 (305) 226-9112 Fax

#### 9605 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 771-0874 (305) 394-1862 Fax

1700 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 226-9111 (305) 226-9112 Fax

#### Gonzalez Perez, Yusdely, DMD, F

NPI #1841846482 7933 NW 2nd St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 261-5251 (305) 261-3446 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

### Gonzalez Lopez, Norma, DDS, FGonzalez Rubio, Eduardo, DDS,NPI #1265884787M

NPI #1922120542 646 W Palm Dr Ste 200 Florida City, FL 33034 (305) 242-1200 (305) 242-8782 Fax

Gonzalez Vigon, Monica G, DMD, F NPI #1699115741 8694 NW 13th Ter Doral, FL 33126 (786) 837-7939 (786) 801-3258 Fax

#### Gonzalez Vigon, Monica G, DMD, F NPI #1699115741 17776 NW 57th Ave

Hialeah, FL 33015 (786) 579-1206 (786) 522-2672 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Gonzalez Vigon, Monica G, DMD, F NPI #1699115741 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220

Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

#### Gonzalez Vigon, Monica G, DMD, F

NPI #1699115741 805 N Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 410-6656 (786) 871-7311 Fax Dental

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Gonzalez Vigon, Monica G, DMD, F NPI #1699115741 12022 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (786) 623-5056 (786) 693-1787 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Gonzalez, Carlos L, DDS, M NPI #1790959963 9611 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 534-2634

Gonzalez, Carlos L, DDS, M NPI #1790959963 151 NW 11th St Ste E102 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4877 (844) 685-8584 Fax

(844) 757-3725 Fax

Gonzalez, Carlos L, DDS, M NPI #1790959963 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 504 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 642-3552 (305) 642-3554 Fax

7500 SW 8th St Ste 304 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-9686 (866) 274-4229 Fax

Gonzalez, Carlos, DDS, DMD, M NPI #1093180028 1573 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 556-6100 (305) 556-4799 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00 SA 9:00-1:00 Gonzalez, Carlos, DMD, M NPI #1093180028 10721 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 225-3452 (305) 225-7630 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:30-6:00 SA 9:00-1:00

Gonzalez, Carmen L, DDS, F NPI #1285110718 13920 SW 47th St Ste A105-106 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax

Gonzalez, Carmen L, DDS, F NPI #1285110718 4201 Palm Ave Ste AA Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Gonzalez, Carmen L, DDS, F NPI #1285110718 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 821-4478 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Gonzalez, Carmen L, DDS, F NPI #1285110718 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 58 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-5224 (305) 826-0844 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (786) 796-2270 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Gonzalez, David E, DDS, M NPI #1629698311 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 (844) 897-5970 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Gonzalez, David E, DDS, M NPI #1629698311 12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 100 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 534-0076 (855) 834-7320 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Gonzalez, Edek, DDS, M NPI #1457617029 18600 NW 87th Ave Unit 125 Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 829-0100 (305) 829-7979 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 SA 9:00-12:00

Gonzalez, Elizabeth, DDS, F NPI #1275826117 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax

Gonzalez, Elizabeth, DDS, F NPI #1275826117 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 891-2015 (305) 891-2121 Fax

Gonzalez, Fidel R, DMD, M NPI #1821600834 12996 W Dixie Hwy North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 771-0874

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

#### Dental

Gonzalez, Fidel R, DMD, M NPI #1821600834 2199 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 771-0874

10688 SW 24th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 553-1640

Gonzalez, Hansel K, DDS, M NPI #1902247919 1125 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 649-6111 (305) 649-1803 Fax

Gonzalez, Hansel P, DMD, M NPI #1902247919 4999 W 8th Ave Ste 1 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 821-7681 (786) 238-7429 Fax

Gonzalez, Hansel, DDS, M NPI #1902247919 8512 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33155 (305) 223-0072 (305) 223-6798 Fax

Gonzalez, Juan C, DDS, M NPI #1306100441 5711 SW 137th Ave Miami, FL 33183 (305) 387-3232 (305) 385-9198 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00-6:00 F 9:00-2:00

Gonzalez, Kelly Y, DMD, F NPI #1952717027 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax Gonzalez, Kelly Y, DMD, F NPI #1952717027 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

Gonzalez, Kelly Y, DMD, F NPI #1952717027 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

Gonzalez, Lilian, DDS, F NPI #1255436424 10721 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 225-3452 (305) 225-7630 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:30-6:00 SA 9:00-1:00

Gonzalez, Lilian, DDS, F NPI #1255436424 1573 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 556-6100 (305) 556-4799 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00 SA 9:00-1:00

Goodwin, Sharon R, BDS, F NPI #1174800163 16209 NE 13th Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 940-9888 (305) 945-3354 Fax Gordon, Alexandra A, DDS, F NPI #1760692537 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33181 (058) 296-0015 (305) 891-2121 Fax Hours: M-TU 9:00-6:00 W 10:00-7:00 TH-F 9:00-6:00 SA 9:00-2:00

Gordon, Alexandra, DDS, F NPI #1760692537 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

Goyal, Lakshay K, DDS, M NPI #1609364876 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax

**Gregorich, Damilet, DDS** NPI #1730717257 1370 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 888-1458 (786) 235-0257 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Gregorich, Damilet, DDS, F NPI #1730717257 10666 Fontainebleau Blvd Miami, FL 33172 (305) 530-8115 (305) 220-9966 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 SA 9:00-3:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

If your plan does not cover additional routine dental services, or if you are not enrolled in an optional supplemental rider and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Grigoropoulos, Marios, DDS, M NPI #1720285646 F 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Aventura, FL 33180 1437 NE 1st Ter (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax (305) 387-4954 Grigoropoulos, Marios, DDS, M NPI #1720285646 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 F North Miami Beach, FL 33181 (305) 891-2015 (305) 891-2121 Fax (305) 387-4954 Guerra Crespo, Beatriz D, DDS, F NPI #1376960658 10721 W Flagler St F Miami, FL 33174 NPI #1376960658 (305) 225-3452 (305) 225-7630 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish (305) 387-4954 Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:30-6:00 SA 9:00-1:00 F Guerra Crespo, Beatriz D, DDS, 432 NW 12th Ave F Miami, FL 33128 NPI #1376960658 (305) 387-4954 125 NE 8th St Ste 1 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4954 (305) 247-5744 Fax

Guerra Crespo, Beatriz D, DDS, F

NPI #1376960658 13706 SW 56th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax

Guerra Crespo, Beatriz D, DDS,

NPI #1376960658 Homestead, FL 33030 (866) 206-6637 Fax

### Guerra Crespo, Beatriz D, DDS,

NPI #1376960658 2900 W 12th Ave Ste 27 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 387-7023 Fax

## Guerra Crespo, Beatriz D, DDS,

4300 W Flagler St Ste 201 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (866) 206-6637 Fax

### Guerra Crespo, Beatriz D, DDS,

NPI #1376960658 (866) 206-6637 Fax

#### Guerra, Natalie, DDS, F

NPI #1306225099 1701 NW 112th Ave Unit 110 Miami, FL 33172 (786) 313-3823 (305) 456-2513 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Guerra, Vannette G, DDS NPI #1598184327 10971 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 221-0102 (305) 221-0103 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-2:00

#### Guilarte, Rhona E, DMD, F NPI #1619956323 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

Guilarte, Rhona E, DMD, F NPI #1619956323 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

Guilarte, Rhona E, DMD, F NPI #1619956323 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

#### Guillermo, Ivette, DMD, F NPI #1568543916 9970 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 220-3777 (305) 220-7845 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Staff Language(s): Spanish

Gutierrez, Carlos A, DMD, M NPI #1861756603 708 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 576-6611 (786) 476-2818 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

## Dental

## Gutierrez, Carlos A, DMD, M NPI #1861756603 3601 Federal Hwy 5th Fl Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 (305) 994-1520 Fax

Gutierrez, Marlene, DDS, F NPI #1740686948 1124 W 29th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-7767 (305) 885-7956 Fax Hours: M-F 9:30-6:00 SA 9:30-1:30

Gutierrez, Marlene, DDS, F NPI #1740686948 2060 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 444-4430 (305) 444-4116 Fax Hours: M-W 9:30-6:00 TH 9:30-3:30 F 9:30-6:00 SA 9:30-1:30

Gutierrez, Victor R, DDS, M NPI #1649396557 7190 SW 87th Ave Ste 206 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 639-8272 (305) 639-8362 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Haratz, Zina, DDS, F NPI #1972747608 11200 W Flagler St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax

Haratz, Zina, DDS, F NPI #1972747608 4980 W 10th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax Haratz, Zina, DDS, F NPI #1972747608 9861 E Fern St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax

Haratz, Zina, DDS, F NPI #1972747608 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 (844) 897-5970 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Haratz, Zina, DDS, F NPI #1972747608 12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 100 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 534-0076 (855) 834-7320 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Haratz, Zina, DDS, F NPI #1972747608 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

Haratz, Zina, DDS, F NPI #1972747608 16125 NE 18th Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 949-2766 (305) 400-0289 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Haratz, Zina, DDS, F NPI #1972747608 16451 NE 6th Ave Unit 51 Miami, FL 33162 (786) 916-6127 (305) 400-0289 Fax

Florida - Miami-Dade

Haratz, Zina, DDS, F NPI #1972747608 151 NW 11th St Ste E102 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4877 (844) 685-8584 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Haratz, Zina, DDS, F NPI #1972747608 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 504 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 642-3552 (305) 642-3554 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Haratz, Zina, DDS, F NPI #1972747608 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

Haratz, Zina, DDS, F NPI #1972747608 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

9611 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 534-2634 (844) 757-3725 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

7500 SW 8th St Ste 304 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-9686 (866) 274-4229 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Hasan Verrett, Hajar F, DDS, F NPI #1386894715 951 NE 167th St Ste 104 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 493-9371

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Hasan Verrett, Hajar, DDS, F NPI #1386894715 3058 NW 79th St Miami, FL 33147 (305) 696-9999 (305) 853-0062 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Hayate, Jessica F, DMD, F NPI #1700210630 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax

Hayate, Jessica F, DMD, F NPI #1700210630 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 891-2015 (305) 891-2121 Fax

Hayes, Norys J, DMD, F NPI #1578638540 2870 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 246-5444 (305) 246-5406 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

# Hechavarria Sanchez, Ilvain H, DDS, M

NPI #1871154203 4240 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-1882 (305) 819-0275 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Hechavarria, Mirta, DDS, F

NPI #1851411177 1125 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 649-6112 (305) 649-1803 Fax Helfant, Jared, DDS, M NPI #1770887077 801 NW 37th Ave Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 448-7119 (305) 501-2855 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Henderson, Gilsa R, DDS, F NPI #1336332782 4963 W 6th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-1171 (305) 558-1173 Fax

Herdocia, Filiberto J, DDS, M NPI #1750788030 2999 NE 191st St Ste 602 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 682-1795 (305) 682-1706 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Herdocia, Filiberto J, DDS, M NPI #1750788030

NPT # 1750788030 1900 Coral Way Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 509-7949 (305) 509-7578 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-6:00 SA 8:00-3:00

3500 NW 17th Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 420-6218 (305) 441-2883 Fax 5040 NW 7th St Ste 632 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 342-2020 (305) 441-2883 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 SA 9:00-4:00

Hernandez Abreu, Luis, DMD, M NPI #1902296452 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 (844) 897-5970 Fax

Hernandez Abreu, Luis, DMD, M NPI #1902296452 12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 100 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 899-7090 (855) 834-7320 Fax

Hernandez Abreu, Luis, DMD, M NPI #1902296452 9611 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 534-2634 (844) 757-3725 Fax

Hernandez Abreu, Luis, DMD, M

NPI #1902296452 151 NW 11th St Ste E102 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4877 (844) 685-8584 Fax

Hernandez Abreu, Luis, DMD, M

NPI #1902296452 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 504 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 642-3552 (305) 642-3554 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

7500 SW 8th St Ste 304 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-9686 (866) 274-4229 Fax

# Hernandez Baco, Karen G, DDS, F

NPI #1952623993 1437 NE 1st Ter Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-W 9:00-5:00 TH-F 9:00-4:30

Hernandez Baco, Karen G, DDS, F

NPI #1952623993 432 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33128 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

# Hernandez Baco, Karen G, DDS, DMD, F

NPI #1952623993 125 NE 8th St Ste 1 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4954 (305) 247-5744 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

# Hernandez Baco, Karen G, DDS, DMD, F

NPI #1952623993 13706 SW 56th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

# Hernandez Baco, Karen G, DDS, DMD, F NPI #1952623993 2900 W 12th Ave Ste 27 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

# Hernandez Baco, Karen G, DDS, DMD, F

NPI #1952623993 4300 W Flagler St Ste 201 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

# Hernandez Baco, Karen G, DMD, F

NPI #1952623993 4750 NW 7th St Ste 1 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 460-7060 (305) 387-7023 Fax

# Hernandez Bonnet, Christina S, DMD, F NPI #1720329766 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 (844) 742-6552 Fax

Staff Language(s): Spanish

# Hernandez Bonnet, Christina S, DMD, F

NPI #1720329766 12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 110 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 534-0076 (844) 742-6552 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

# Hernandez Rivera, Ricardo N, DDS, M NPI #1730516931 21000 NE 28th Ave Ste 100 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 952-4558 (305) 675-3744 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hernandez, David M, DMD, M NPI #1245593896 266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (305) 821-4479 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

## Hernandez, David, DDS, M NPI #1245593896 13920 SW 47th St Ste A105-106 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax

Hernandez, David, DDS, M NPI #1245593896 4201 Palm Ave Ste AA Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Hernandez, David, DMD, M NPI #1245593896 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 567-3482 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Hernandez, David, DMD, M NPI #1245593896 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 58 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-5224 (305) 826-0844 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

If your plan does not cover additional routine dental services, or if you are not enrolled in an optional supplemental rider and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Hernandez, Daynet S, DDS, F NPI #1336469121 1199 W Flagler St Ste 7 Miami, FL 33130 (305) 324-5072 (305) 403-2981 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00	Hernandez, Norberto J, DDS, MNPI #12856932672100 W 76th St FI 5Hialeah, FL 33016(305) 900-5639(305) 594-0088 FaxProvider Language(s): SpanishStaff Language(s): SpanishHours: M-F 8:00-5:00Hernandez, Stephanie M, DDS,FNPI #16697518714500 NW 7th StMiami, FL 33126(305) 567-3482 FaxStaff Language(s): SpanishHernandez, Stephanie M, DDS,FNPI #16697518714410 W 16th Ave Ste 58Hialeah, FL 33012(305) 826-5224(305) 826-6224(305) 826-0844 FaxStaff Language(s): SpanishHours: M-F 8:00-5:00266 E 49th StHialeah, FL 33013(305) 823-9982(305) 821-4479 FaxStaff Language(s): SpanishHours: M-F 8:00-5:00Pie #16697518714201 Palm Ave Ste AAHialeah, FL 33012(305) 456-6474(305) 390-1650 Fax	Hernandez, Stephanie M, DMD, F NPI #1669751871 13920 SW 47th St Ste A105- 106 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax <i>Staff Language(s): Spanish</i> Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 13768 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 551-0004 (305) 851-4149 Fax <i>Staff Language(s): Spanish</i> Hernandezjerez, Gema, DDS, F NPI #1699020347 5190 NW 167th St Ste 216 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 624-4114 (305) 624-4319 Fax <i>Provider Language(s): Spanish</i> Hernandezjerez, Gema, DDS, F NPI #1699020347 11300 NW 87th Ct Hialeah Gardens, FL 33018 (305) 392-0257 (305) 360-2989 Fax <i>Provider Language(s): Spanish</i> Hernandezjerez, Gema, DDS, F NPI #1699020347 401 Coral Way Ste 305 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (786) 360-6812 (786) 360-6845 Fax
Hernandez, Daynet, DDS, F NPI #1336469121 1125 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 649-6111 (305) 649-1803 Fax		
Hernandez, Idalia, DDS, F NPI #1992069371 1370 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 888-1458 (786) 235-0257 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00		
Hernandez, Norberto J, DDS, M NPI #1285693267 1235 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33135 (305) 642-7796 (305) 642-4773 Fax <i>Staff Language(s): Spanish</i> Hours: M-TU 1:00-5:00 W-TH 10:00-5:30 F 9:00-12:00		
Hernandez, Norberto J, DDS, M NPI #1285693267 1470 NW 107th Ave Ste G Sweetwater, FL 33172 (305) 584-8666 (305) 594-0088 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish		

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

If your plan does not cover additional routine dental services, or if you are not enrolled in an optional supplemental rider and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Herrera Casas, Sunilda, DDS, F NPI #1447673629 9766 SW 24th St Ste 8 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 995-0542 (305) 995-0543 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: SU-SA 8:00-5:00

Herrera Rosales, Dayamis, DMD NPI #1184233587 4201 Palm Ave Ste 2D Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax

Herrera Rosales, Dayamis, DMD NPI #1184233587 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 821-4478 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Herrera Rosales, Dayamis, DMD NPI #1184233587 4410 W 16th Ave Ste S8 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-5224 (954) 824-2198 Fax

# Herrera Rosales, Dayamis, DMD, F

NPI #1184233587 13920 SW 47th St Ste A105-106 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax

266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (786) 796-2270 Fax Herrera, Isamary, DDS, F NPI #1295307601 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 821-4478 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Herrera, Victoria E, DDS, F NPI #1114185550 1050 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-0050 (305) 325-0935 Fax

2375 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 856-2300 (305) 856-0921 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-1:00

Hidalgo Gonzalez, Allison M, DMD, F NPI #1497814503 11200 W Flagler St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax

# Hidalgo Gonzalez, Allison M, DMD, F

NPI #1497814503 15225 NW 77th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax

## Hidalgo Gonzalez, Allison M, DMD, F NPI #1497814503

16201 SW 95th Ave Miami, FL 33157 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Hidalgo Gonzalez, Allison M, DMD, F NPI #1497814503 4980 W 10th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax

Hidalgo Gonzalez, Allison M, DMD, F NPI #1497814503 8400 SW 8th St

West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax

# Hidalgo Gonzalez, Allison M, DMD, F

NPI #1497814503 860 NW 42nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33127 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax

Hoffman, Tara L, DMD, F NPI #1487882379 17301 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 624-1371 (305) 514-0144 Fax

# Horesh, Ettie, DMD, F NPI #1881063477 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax

Horesh, Ettie, DMD, F NPI #1881063477 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 North Miami Beach, FL 33181 (058) 296-0015 (305) 891-2121 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Hossain, Marta C, DDS, F NPI #1699912865 11300 NW 87th Ct Ste 166 Hialeah Gardens, FL 33018 (305) 364-9322 (305) 364-0983 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

# Hossain, Marta C, DDS, F

NPI #1699912865 1125 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 649-6111 (305) 649-1803 Fax

Hossain, Marta C, DDS, F NPI #1699912865

27325 S Dixie Hwy Homestead, FL 33032 (786) 601-2466 (786) 391-4590 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Hossain, Marta C, DDS, F NPI #1699912865 53 W 3rd St Hialeah, FL 33010 (786) 391-4566 (786) 391-4590 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:30

# Hossain, Marta L, DDS, F

NPI #1699912865 427 Hialeah Dr Hialeah, FL 33010 (786) 391-4566 (786) 391-4590 Fax

# Hui, Tin W, DDS, M

NPI #1952408619 16209 NE 13th Ave Ste 409 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 940-9888 (305) 945-3354 Fax Hui, Tin W, DDS, M NPI #1952408619 12651 S Dixie Hwy Ste 400 Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 670-1486 (305) 595-8623 Fax

Hurtado, Cesar F Jr, DDS, M NPI #1972874519 9463 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 444-1555 (305) 226-7669 Fax

### Iduate Banobre, Yolanda, DMD, F

NPI #1598140618 10920 W Flagler St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 823-1882 (305) 819-0275 Fax

Iturralde, Ignacio J, DMD, M NPI #1619028644 5711 SW 137th Ave Miami, FL 33183 (305) 387-3232 (305) 385-9198 Fax Hours: M-W 9:00-6:00 TH-F 9:00-1:00

# lurcovich, Maximillian O, DMD, M

NPI #1366776965 19913 Biscayne Blvd Ste 3 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 935-1400 (305) 932-4538 Fax

Jaime Carriga, Yanet, DDS NPI #1134605843 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 (305) 254-4901 Fax Jaime Carriga, Yanet, DDS NPI #1134605843 19300 SW 376th St Homestead, FL 33034 (305) 246-4607 (305) 248-4715 Fax

Jaime Carriga, Yanet, DDS NPI #1134605843 13805 SW 264th St Naranja, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 (305) 258-9858 Fax

Jaime Carriga, Yanet, DDS NPI #1134605843 13600 SW 312th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-6069 (305) 245-9412 Fax

Jaime Carriga, Yanet, DDS NPI #1134605843 6350 Sunset Dr South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 (786) 293-5508 Fax

Jaime Carriga, Yanet, DDS NPI #1134605843 13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 231-0800 (786) 231-0805 Fax

Jaime Carriga, Yanet, DDS NPI #1134605843 18255 Homestead Ave Perrine, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 (305) 234-9656 Fax

Jaime Carriga, Yanet, DDS NPI #1134605843 1901 NW 17th Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 771-0874

# <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

## Dental

810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 (305) 245-1161 Fax

Jamis, Juan, DDS, M NPI #1265693352 15940 SW 137th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (305) 259-0080 (305) 259-0085 Fax

Jauregui Rodriguez, Guillermo C, DDS, M NPI #1124375647 5757 SW 8th St Ste 115 West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 269-1781 (305) 262-3030 Fax

Hours: M-SA 9:00-6:00

Jerome, Rodlin, DDS, M NPI #1124398813 20823 NW 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33169 (305) 704-8977 (305) 704-8984 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Johnson, Robert B, DDS, M NPI #1275600686 3831 Grand Ave Miami, FL 33133 (786) 245-2700 (786) 245-2733 Fax

Johnson, Robert B, DDS, M NPI #1275600686 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 (305) 254-4901 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:30-7:00 F 8:30-5:00 Johnson, Robert B, DDS, M NPI #1275600686 19300 SW 376th St Homestead, FL 33034 (305) 246-4607 (305) 248-4715 Fax

Johnson, Robert B, DDS, M NPI #1275600686 13805 SW 264th St Naranja, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 (305) 257-5971 Fax Hours: TU-F 8:30-6:00

Johnson, Robert B, DDS, M NPI #1275600686 13600 SW 312th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-6049 (305) 242-1520 Fax

Johnson, Robert B, DDS, M NPI #1275600686 6350 Sunset Dr Miami, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 (786) 293-5508 Fax Hours: M 8:30-5:00 TU 8:30-7:00 W 8:30-5:00 TH 8:30-7:00 F 8:30-5:00 SA 8:30-12:30

810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 242-6015 (305) 245-1161 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:30-5:00

13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 231-0800 (786) 231-0805 Fax Hours: TU-F 8:30-6:00 SA 8:30-12:00 18255 Homestead Ave Miami, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 (305) 234-9656 Fax Hours: M 10:30-7:00 TU 8:30-5:00 W 10:30-7:00 TH-F 8:30-5:00

Florida - Miami-Dade

Jorge Fornes, Patricia F, DDS, F NPI #1619407566 9611 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 534-2634 (844) 757-3725 Fax Provider Language(s): Russian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Russian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Jorge Fornes, Patricia F, DDS, F NPI #1619407566 151 NW 11th St Ste E102

Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4877 (844) 685-8584 Fax Provider Language(s): Russian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Russian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Jorge Fornes, Patricia F, DDS, F NPI #1619407566

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 504 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 642-3552 (305) 642-3554 Fax Provider Language(s): Russian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Russian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

If your plan does not cover additional routine dental services, or if you are not enrolled in an optional supplemental rider and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

Dental

7500 SW 8th St Ste 304 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-9686 (866) 274-4229 Fax Provider Language(s): Russian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Russian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Kalafatic, Frank K, DDS, M NPI #1932262581 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax

Kalafatic, Frank K, DDS, M NPI #1932262581 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 891-2015 (305) 891-2121 Fax

Keane, Chris T, DMD, M NPI #1831543909 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax

Keane, Chris T, DMD, M NPI #1831543909 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax

Khan, Muhammad S, DDS, M NPI #1063023703 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax Khan, Muhammad S, DDS, M NPI #1063023703 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

Khan, Muhammad S, DDS, M NPI #1063023703 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

Khan, Omair J, DDS, M NPI #1609449628 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Khan, Omair J, DDS, M NPI #1609449628 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Khan, Omair J, DDS, M NPI #1609449628 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax Hours: SU 11:00-6:00 TU-SA 10:00-9:00

Kiani, Kamran, DDS, M NPI #1699175729 11500 NW 7th Ave Miami, FL 33168 (305) 396-1026 (786) 772-7244 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 Kiani, Kamran, DMD, M NPI #1699175729 2725 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 396-1026 (786) 798-8398 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Kinsey, Josefina, DDS, F NPI #1043620990 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 401-403 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 (305) 994-0054 Fax Hours: M-F 7:00-2:00

Kinsey, Josefina, DDS, F NPI #1043620990 1221 71st St Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 538-8835 (305) 994-0054 Fax

710 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 538-8835 (305) 532-5766 Fax

Knafo, Esthere, DDS, F NPI #1811519648 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax Staff Language(s): French, Hebrew Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

# Dental

Knafo, Esthere, DDS, F NPI #1811519648 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax Staff Language(s): French, Hebrew Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Knafo, Esthere, DDS, F NPI #1811519648 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax Staff Language(s): French, Hebrew

Krasnov, Rostislav E, DDS, M NPI #1942267935 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

Krasnov, Rostislav E, DDS, M NPI #1942267935 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax Staff Language(s): Russian Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Krasnov, Rostislav E, DDS, M NPI #1942267935 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax Kusnick, Stevens J, DDS, M NPI #1811056823 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax

Labrada, Liudmila, DMD, F NPI #1972670123 15525 Bull Run Rd Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 231-1820 (305) 231-1838 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Lage, Richard C III, DDS, M NPI #1629181417 9611 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 534-2634 (844) 757-3725 Fax

Lage, Richard C III, DDS, M NPI #1629181417 151 NW 11th St Ste E102 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4877 (844) 685-8584 Fax

Lage, Richard C III, DDS, M NPI #1629181417 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 504 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 642-3552 (305) 642-3554 Fax

7500 SW 8th St Ste 304 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-9686 (866) 274-4229 Fax

Lang, Tomas H, DDS, M NPI #1386758886 3831 Grand Ave Miami, FL 33133 (786) 245-2700 (786) 245-2733 Fax Lang, Tomas H, DDS, M NPI #1386758886 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 (305) 254-4901 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:30-7:00 F 8:30-5:00

Lang, Tomas H, DDS, M NPI #1386758886 19300 SW 376th St Florida City, FL 33034 (305) 246-4607 (305) 248-4715 Fax

Lang, Tomas H, DDS, M NPI #1386758886 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 (305) 245-1161 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:30-5:00

Lang, Tomas H, DDS, M NPI #1386758886 13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 231-0800 (786) 231-0805 Fax

Lang, Tomas H, DDS, M NPI #1386758886 18255 Homestead Ave Perrine, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 (305) 234-9656 Fax Hours: M 10:30-7:00 TU 8:30-5:00 W 10:30-7:00 TH-F 8:30-5:00

13805 SW 264th St Homestead, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 (305) 257-5971 Fax Hours: TU-F 8:30-6:00

Florida - Miami-Dade

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

13600 SW 312th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-6049 (305) 242-1520 Fax

Lang, Tomas, DDS, M NPI #1386758886 6350 Sunset Dr South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 (786) 293-5508 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 8:30-5:00 TU 8:30-7:00 W 8:30-5:00 TH 8:30-7:00 F 8:30-5:00 SA 8:30-12:30

# Lanster, Robert M, DDS, M

NPI #1730283243 7399 Coral Way Miami, FL 33155 (305) 261-7661 (305) 261-8108 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-3:00

# Lanster, Steven M, DDS, M

NPI #1407851272 7399 Coral Way Miami, FL 33155 (305) 261-7661 (305) 261-8108 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30-5:30 Lantigua, Carlos A, DMD, M NPI #1083970164 11254 SW 137th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (305) 386-7337 (305) 386-4002 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 9:00-5:00 TU 10:00-6:00 W 9:00-5:00 TH 10:00-6:00 F 9:00-2:00

Lastra Perez, Annette Y, DDS, F NPI #1942745385 1125 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 649-6112 (305) 649-1803 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30-5:30 SA 8:30-3:00

## Lau, Vicente B, DMD, M NPI #1932653334 13805 SW 264th St Naranja, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813

(305) 257-5971 Fax

Lau, Vicente J, DMD, M NPI #1932653334 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 (305) 254-4901 Fax

# Lau, Vicente S, DMD, M NPI #1932653334

19300 SW 376th St Homestead, FL 33034 (305) 246-4607 (305) 248-4715 Fax Lau, Vicente V, DMD, M NPI #1932653334 13600 SW 312th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-6049 (305) 242-1520 Fax

Lau, Vicente, DMD, M NPI #1932653334 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 (305) 245-1161 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:30-5:00

Lau, Vicente, DMD, M NPI #1932653334 6350 Sunset Dr South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 (786) 293-5508 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 8:30-5:00 TU 8:30-7:00 W 8:30-5:00 TH 8:30-7:00 F 8:30-5:00

# Lau, Vicente, DMD, M NPI #1932653334 13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 231-0800 (786) 231-0805 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU-F 8:30-6:00 SA 8:30-12:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Lau, Vicente, DMD, M NPI #1932653334 18255 Homestead Ave Perrine, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 (305) 234-9656 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 10:30-7:00 TU 8:30-5:00 W 10:30-7:00 TH-F 8:30-5:00

Lea Plaza, Rodolfo L, DDS, M NPI #1932407103 27325 S Dixie Hwy Homestead, FL 33032 (305) 246-1900 (786) 601-2437 Fax

# Lea Plaza, Rodolfo L, DDS, DMD, M NPI #1932407103 1660 SW 1st St

Miami, FL 33135 (305) 642-8499 Staff Language(s): Spanish

Lea Plaza, Rodolfo, DDS, M NPI #1932407103 401 Coral Way Ste 300 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (786) 360-2749 (305) 402-6391 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Lebron, Vanessa E, DDS, F NPI #1619336369 20612 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax Lebron, Vanessa E, DDS, F NPI #1619336369 5607 NW 27th Ave Ste SUITE2 Miami, FL 33142 (305) 636-3336 (305) 418-2759 Fax

Lebron, Vanessa E, DDS, F NPI #1619336369 901 E 10th Ave Ste 39 Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Lebron, Vanessa E, DDS, F NPI #1619336369 490 Opa Locka Blvd Ste 100 Opa Locka, FL 33054 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

5361 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 637-6400 (305) 418-2759 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

### Legon Valdes, Enrique A, DDS, M

NPI #1972935799 657 South Dr Ste 301 Miami Springs, FL 33166 (305) 885-9721 (305) 885-9722 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:30

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Lemus Ramos, Malena L, DMD,

F NPI #1023689387 2870 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 547-8398 (305) 246-5406 Fax

Lemus Ramos, Malena L, DMD, F

NPI #1023689387 15795 SW 152nd St Miami, FL 33187 (305) 547-8390 (305) 233-3905 Fax

16371 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33196 (305) 459-3192 (844) 399-0385 Fax

Lemus, Isel G, DMD, F NPI #1033541537 5171 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-9333 (305) 442-9333 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

Leonard, Thomas P Jr, DMD, M NPI #1831468735 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax

# Leonard, Thomas P Jr, DMD, M NPI #1831468735 17301 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 624-1371 (305) 623-7660 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Lester, Manuel, DDS, M NPI #1043389232 1900 Coral Way Ste 200 Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 509-7949 (305) 509-7578 Fax

# Licina, Zeljka, DDS, F

NPI #1013263292 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Licina, Zeljka, DDS, F NPI #1013263292 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Licina, Zeljka, DDS, F NPI #1013263292 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax Hours: SU 11:00-2:30 M-F 10:00-9:00 SA 9:00-9:00

# Lizaso, Susana H, DMD, F

NPI #1174602429 4999 W 8th Ave Ste 28 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 556-6055 (305) 556-6440 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 Llano, Alejandra, DDS, F NPI #1538899976 15213 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (786) 870-4805 (786) 871-7741 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Llano, Alejandra, DMD, F

NPI #1538899976 13623 S Dixie Hwy Ste 147 Palmetto Bay, FL 33176 (305) 330-9882 (305) 330-9883 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Llanos, Laura, DMD, F NPI #1871154153 7735 NW 146th St Ste 101 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 556-0528 Hours: M 8:00-6:00 TU 9:00-5:00 W 8:00-6:00 TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-3:00

Lleo, Pedro D, DDS, M NPI #1942306394 18400 NW 75th PI Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 381-5412 (786) 360-2402 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

148 Hialeah Dr Hialeah, FL 33010 (786) 360-6262 (786) 536-6308 Fax Hours: M-SA 9:00-6:00 Lobaina, Karina M, DDS, F NPI #1063895076 10775 SW 56th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 321-5927 (786) 360-4217 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Lobaina, Yoan E, DDS, M NPI #1245468131 30 NW 15th St Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 245-9691 (305) 245-9691 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Lobaina, Yoan E, DDS, M NPI #1245468131 8822 SW 24th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 221-7039 (305) 226-0097 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Loor, Kleber A, DDS, M NPI #1124037833 10666 Fontainebleau Blvd Miami, FL 33172 (786) 355-4401 (786) 540-1088 Fax

1450 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 649-7800 (305) 649-9040 Fax

Lopez De Victoria, Millied C, DMD, F

NPI #1467405423 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 (305) 254-4901 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:30-7:00 F 8:30-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Lopez De Victoria, Millied D, DMD, F NPI #1467405423 13805 SW 264th St Homestead, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 (305) 257-5971 Fax Hours: TU-F 8:30-6:00

SA 8:30-12:30 Lopez De Victoria, Millied D,

DMD, F

NPI #1467405423 18255 Homestead Ave Cutler Bay, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 (305) 234-9656 Fax Hours: M 10:30-7:00 TU 8:30-5:00 W 10:30-7:00 TH-F 8:30-5:00

# Lopez De Victoria, Millied E, DMD, F

NPI #1467405423 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 (305) 245-1161 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:30-5:00

# Lopez De Victoria, Millied M, DMD, F

NPI #1467405423 19300 SW 376th St Homestead, FL 33034 (305) 246-4607 (305) 248-4715 Fax Hours: TU-F 8:30-6:00 SA 8:00-12:00 Lopez De Victoria, Millied T, DMD, F NPI #1467405423 3831 Grand Ave Miami, FL 33133 (786) 245-2700 (786) 245-2733 Fax

# Lopez De Victoria, Millied, DMD, F

NPI #1467405423 13600 SW 312th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-6049 (305) 242-1520 Fax Hours: TU-F 8:30-6:00 SA 8:00-12:00

# Lopez De Victoria, Millied, DMD, F

NPI #1467405423 6350 Sunset Dr South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 (786) 293-5508 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 8:30-5:00 TU 8:30-7:00 W 8:30-5:00 F 8:30-5:00

# Lopez De Victoria, Millied, DMD, F

NPI #1467405423 13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 231-0800 (786) 231-0805 Fax

# Lopez Neyra, Arlet, DMD, F NPI #1730747833

4835 E 4th Ave Ste A Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 254-7253 (786) 353-2956 Fax

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Lopez Perez, Victor M, DDS, M NPI #1609271550 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 (844) 742-6552 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

# Lopez Perez, Victor M, DDS, M

NPI #1609271550 9611 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 534-0076 (844) 742-6552 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

# Lopez Perez, Victor M, DDS, M

NPI #1609271550 151 NW 11th St Ste E102 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4877 (844) 685-8584 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

# Lopez Perez, Victor M, DDS, M

NPI #1609271550 7500 SW 8th St Ste 304 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-9686 (844) 742-6552 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

# Lopez Perez, Victor, DDS, M NPI #1609271550 12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 110 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 534-0076 (844) 742-6552 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Lopez Perez, Victor, DDS, M NPI #1609271550 7158 SW 117th Ave Miami, FL 33183 (305) 271-2517 (305) 271-2140 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

Lopez, Alexander O, DMD, M NPI #1326224130

18140 NE 19th Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 948-8882 (305) 948-1132 Fax Hours: M-TH 11:00-8:00 F 10:00-7:00

Lopez, Alexander O, DMD, M NPI #1326224130 1235 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 674-0200 (305) 674-7346 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Lopez, Edgar K, DMD, M NPI #1598712432 14550 Biscayne Blvd North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 945-7745 (305) 945-7740 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

# Lopez, Edgar K, DMD, M

NPI #1598712432 13232 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 553-9655 (305) 553-7688 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 Lopez, Manuel G, DDS, M NPI #1053328211 3190 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-6888 (305) 735-2823 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Lopez, Mayra M, DDS, F NPI #1801183918 2555 Collins Ave Ste C3 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 672-9698 (305) 705-7404 Fax

Lopez, Mayra M, DDS, F NPI #1801183918 6791 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 261-0633 (305) 261-2437 Fax

Lopez, Reinier, DMD, M NPI #1942632617 11440 N Kendall Dr Ste 103 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 803-8073 (786) 803-8153 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Lorenzo Sirage, Katherine M, DMD, F NPI #1316329527 8688 Sunset Dr

Miami, FL 33143 (305) 482-3559 (305) 824-2284 Fax Lubin, Victor D, DMD, M NPI #1629417381 10271 SW 72nd St Ste D106 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-5655 (305) 275-9557 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 9:00-5:00 TU 8:30-6:30 W 9:00-2:00 TH 8:00-6:30 F-SA 9:00-2:00

Luis, Michelle E, DMD, F NPI #1417323247 20335 Old Cutler Rd Ste 200 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 238-6777 (305) 253-4055 Fax

Macagno, Jessica J, DDS, F NPI #1356680342 20335 Old Cutler Rd Ste 200 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 238-6777 (305) 253-4055 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Macagno, Jessica J, DMD, F NPI #1356680342 508 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 485-4150 (305) 468-6101 Fax

Maderal, Martha E, DDS, F NPI #1497870083 6500 Cow Pen Rd Ste 104 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 827-3926 (305) 827-8109 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-7:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

## Dental

Maniglia, Marielba D, DDS, F NPI #1063793644 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

Maniglia, Marielba D, DDS, F NPI #1063793644 8200 W 33rd Ave Ste 5 Hialeah, FL 33018 (305) 640-5501 (305) 640-5504 Fax

Maniglia, Marielba D, DDS, F NPI #1063793644 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

Maniglia, Marielba D, DDS, F NPI #1063793644 1665 W 49th St Ste 14848 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

Manzur, Lamya L, DMD, F NPI #1699826305 20335 Old Cutler Rd Ste 200 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 238-6777 (305) 253-4055 Fax

Manzur, Lamya, DMD, F NPI #1699826305 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 101-A Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-3001 (305) 271-5077 Fax

15724 SW 72nd St Miami, FL 33193 (305) 380-7000 (305) 388-7939 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Maqueira, Yamel, DDS, M NPI #1144783259 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 821-4478 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Maqueira, Yamel, DDS, M NPI #1144783259 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 58 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-5224 (305) 826-0844 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Maqueira, Yamel, DDS, M NPI #1144783259 13920 SW 47th St Ste A105-106 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Maqueira, Yamel, DDS, M NPI #1144783259 4201 Palm Ave Ste 2D Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (786) 796-2270 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Mares, Adolfor E, DDS, M

NPI #1811048937 306 SW 12th Ave Ste B Miami, FL 33130 (305) 642-0535 (305) 642-0535 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 10:00-6:00

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Marini, Nohelia R, DDS, F NPI #1568640852 148 Hialeah Dr Hialeah, FL 33010 (786) 360-6262 (786) 536-6308 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 SA 10:00-2:00

Marquez Iglesias, Felicita M, DDS, F NPI #1740619402 4890 W 3rd Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-0906 (305) 826-7455 Fax

Marquez Iglesias, Felicita, DDS,

F NPI #1740619402 7200 NW 7th St Ste 333 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 264-0063 (305) 264-0065 Fax

Marrero, Jaydee A, DDS, F NPI #1790855088 2501 Coral Way Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 858-2545 (305) 858-0958 Fax

Martin, Ciro A, DDS, M NPI #1093855256 8463 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33155 (305) 551-6714 (305) 551-4204 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00-6:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Martinez Morales, Lesner, DDS, M NPI #1619453743 13920 SW 47th St Ste A105-106 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax

Martinez Morales, Lesner, DDS, M NPI #1619453743

266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (786) 796-2270 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 821-4478 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Martinez Morales, Lesner, DMD, M NPI #1619453743 4201 Palm Ave Ste 2D Hialeah, FL 33012

(305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

4410 W 16th Ave Ste 31 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 747-7711 (305) 697-9785 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Martinez Saroza, Rocio D, DMD, F

NPI #1538515366 11865 SW 26th St Ste C39 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 227-0600 (305) 227-6938 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 Martinez Saroza, Rocio D, DMD, F NPI #1538515366 2501 Coral Way Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 858-2545 (305) 858-9400 Fax Provider Language(s): Farsi, Hebrew, Spanish

Martinez Suarez, Yanela, DDS NPI #1619656808 14277 SW 42nd St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 222-9219 (305) 222-9119 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Martinez, Eduardo, DMD, M NPI #1437381571 33497 S Dixie Hwy Ste 103B Florida City, FL 33034 (786) 444-6003

Martinez, Ernesto I, DDS, M NPI #1740341106 7735 NW 146th St Ste 104 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 556-7010 (305) 231-3984 Fax

Martinez, Ernesto, DDS, M NPI #1740341106 11200 W Flagler St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 370-3838 (305) 220-3466 Fax

Martinez, Ernesto, DDS, M NPI #1740341106 4980 W 10th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 441-7900 (305) 556-7832 Fax Martinez, Ernesto, DDS, M NPI #1740341106 9861 E Fern St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 441-7900 (786) 227-6247 Fax

Martinez, Jeidy D, DMD, F NPI #1194935783 2915 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 642-6330 (305) 846-9092 Fax

Martinez, Jose M, DDS, M NPI #1780798926 38 NW 8th St Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 246-0460 (305) 246-0516 Fax

Martinez, Jose M, DDS, M NPI #1780798926 3934 SW 8th St Ste 305 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 967-8882 (305) 967-8471 Fax

Martinez, Jose M, DDS, DMD, M

NPI #1780798926 19517 NW 57th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (305) 556-5966 (305) 974-4296 Fax

Martinez, Jose M, DDS, DMD, M

NPI #1780798926 5323 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 556-5966 (305) 556-5976 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

## Martinez, Karen M, DMD, F NPI #1336294032 401 Coral Way Ste 410 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 446-5676 (305) 446-2276 Fax

Martinez, Milton F, DDS, M NPI #1346326972 17301 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 624-1371 (305) 514-0144 Fax

Martinez, Milton F, DDS, M NPI #1346326972 2501 Coral Way Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 858-2545 (305) 858-0958 Fax

Martinez, Tamara T, DDS, F NPI #1881727717 786 S Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 242-5777 (786) 465-2254 Fax

Martos, Grisel R, DMD, F NPI #1578975264 782 NW 42nd Ave Ste 633 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 442-0808 (305) 442-2225 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Matute, Natalia, DDS, F NPI #1437711900 1160 Kane Concourse Ste 303 Bay Harbor Islands, FL 33154 (305) 861-9200 (954) 928-9171 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 SA 9:00-2:00

Mauskar, Sagar S, DMD NPI #1477800985 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (786) 814-8751 Fax

Mauskar, Sagar S, DMD, M NPI #1477800985 290 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 239-8806 (305) 239-8806 Fax

Mauskar, Sagar S, DMD, M NPI #1477800985 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 210-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

McCann Lee, Katie L, DDS, F NPI #1447571245 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (716) 814-8751 Fax

9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Medina, Andre A, DMD, M NPI #1215597695 13623 S Dixie Hwy Ste 147 Palmetto Bay, FL 33176 (305) 330-9882 (305) 330-9883 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Mejio, Nicolas, DDS, M NPI #1144965633 2870 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 246-5444 (305) 246-5406 Fax *Provider Language(s): Hebrew,* Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Mejio, Nicolas, DDS, M NPI #1144965633 15795 SW 152nd St Miami, FL 33187 (305) 233-3335 (305) 233-3905 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00 SA 9:00-3:00

16371 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33196 (305) 380-8773 (305) 728-0582 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00 SA 9:00-3:00

Melgarejo, Arian, DDS, M NPI #1962918490 4240 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-1882 (305) 819-0275 Fax

Mendez, Antonio A, DMD, M NPI #1659570430 2106 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 827-6661 (305) 827-9977 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-2:00

Mendoza, Irenia, DDS, F NPI #1124256920 14138 SW 8th St Ste 1 Miami, FL 33184 (786) 717-7779

(786) 522-0595 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Menendez Llera, Vivian M, DMD, F NPI #1013271048 18482 NW 67th Ave Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 822-9696 Hours: M 9:30-6:00 TU 12:00-8:00 W-F 9:30-6:00

Menendez Llera, Vivian M, DMD, F NPI #1013271048

10721 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 225-3452 (305) 225-7630 Fax

Menendez, Alexander A, DDS, M

NPI #1467722546 4800 NW 7th Ave Miami, FL 33127 (305) 756-3393 (786) 313-3142 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU-F 11:00-5:00

Menendez, Jorge L, DDS, M NPI #1447551015 5232 W Flagler St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-0331 (305) 442-0664 Fax

Mentrasti, Sylvia M, DMD, F NPI #1679820344 11300 NW 87th Ct Ste 166 Hialeah Gardens, FL 33018 (305) 364-9322 (305) 364-0983 Fax

## Mestre, Jairo F, DMD, M NPI #1811202971 3601 Federal Hwy 5th FI Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611

(305) 994-1520 Fax

Milanes, Christian, DDS, M NPI #1578947610 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 821-4478 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Milanes, Christian, DDS, M NPI #1578947610 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 58 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-5224 (305) 826-0844 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Milanes, Christian, DDS, M NPI #1578947610 13920 SW 47th St Ste A105-106 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Milanes, Christian, DDS, M NPI #1578947610 4201 Palm Ave Ste 2D Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (786) 796-2270 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Milanes, Eliover, DDS, M NPI #1548411937

6791 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 261-0633 (305) 261-2437 Fax Miranda, Alejandra L, DDS, F NPI #1558328823 3831 Grand Ave Miami, FL 33133 (786) 245-2700 (786) 245-2733 Fax

Miranda, Alejandra L, DDS, F NPI #1558328823 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 (305) 254-4901 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:30-7:00 F 8:30-5:00

Miranda, Alejandra L, DDS, F NPI #1558328823 19300 SW 376th St Florida City, FL 33034 (305) 246-4607 (305) 248-4715 Fax

Miranda, Alejandra L, DDS, F NPI #1558328823 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 (305) 245-1161 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30-5:00

Miranda, Alejandra L, DDS, F

NPI #1558328823 13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 231-0800 (786) 231-0805 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU-F 8:30-6:00 SA 8:30-12:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

## Dental

- Miranda, Alejandra L, DDS, F NPI #1558328823 18255 Homestead Ave Perrine, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 (305) 234-9656 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 10:30-7:00 TU 8:30-5:00 W 10:30-7:00 TH-F 8:30-5:00
- 13805 SW 264th St Homestead, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 (305) 257-5971 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU-F 8:30-6:00 SA 8:30-12:30

13600 SW 312th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-6049 (305) 242-1520 Fax

Miranda, Alejandra, DDS, F NPI #1558328823 6350 Sunset Dr South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 (786) 293-5508 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:30-5:00 TU 8:30-7:00 W 8:30-5:00 F 8:30-5:00

Miranda, Pablo E, DDS, M NPI #1023036365 1050 NW 14th St Ste 9B-204 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 856-2300 (305) 325-0935 Fax Miranda, Pablo E, DMD, M NPI #1023036365 2375 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 856-2300 (305) 856-0921 Fax

Miro, Claudio L, DDS, M NPI #1417024118 320 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-1411 (305) 819-3542 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Miro, Claudio L, DDS, M NPI #1417024118 564 SW 42nd Ave 22nd FI Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-7444 (305) 445-7771 Fax

Miro, Claudio L, DDS, M NPI #1417024118 13550 SW 88th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 273-4334 (786) 452-0175 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-12:00

Modlin, Sara B, DDS, F NPI #1528632684 290 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 239-8806 (305) 929-0379 Fax

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Mohammed, Hajir, DMD, F NPI #1033844345 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax Provider Language(s): Arabic, Chinese, Farsi, French Staff Language(s): Arabic Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Mohammed, Hajir, DMD, F NPI #1033844345 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax *Provider Language(s): Arabic, Chinese, Farsi, French Staff Language(s): Arabic* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Mohammed, Hajir, DMD, F NPI #1033844345 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax *Provider Language(s): Arabic, Chinese, Farsi, French Staff Language(s): Arabic* Hours: SU 11:00-6:00 M 8:00-5:00 TU-TH 10:00-9:00 F 8:00-5:00 SA 10:00-9:00

Moini, Marshall D, DDS, M NPI #1437700937 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Moini, Marshall D, DMD, M NPI #1437700937 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

Moini, Marshall D, DMD, M NPI #1437700937 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

Molina Ariza, Yudisbel M, DMD, F NPI #1760865067 8500 W Flagler St Ste 104A

Miami, FL 33144 (305) 226-0803 (305) 226-0988 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish

Molina, Mayling I, DDS, F NPI #1699820134 2501 Coral Way Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 858-2545 (305) 858-0958 Fax

Molina, Mayling I, DDS, F NPI #1699820134 7300 N Kendall Dr Ste 110 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-4476 (305) 514-0138 Fax

Molina, Rolando J, DDS, M NPI #1689700221 45 NW 8th St Ste 101 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 242-5223 (305) 248-8818 Fax Molina, Rolando J, DDS, M NPI #1689700221 5991 SW 8th St West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 262-0505 (305) 262-5075 Fax

Montalvo, Laura C, DDS, F NPI #1699122044 10721 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 225-3452 (305) 225-7630 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:30-6:00 SA 9:00-1:00

Montero, Alexander A, DDS, M NPI #1427105998 568 Hialeah Dr Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 245-7974 (305) 245-9433 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Montero, Alexander, DDS, M NPI #1427105998 18600 NW 87th Ave Unit 125 Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 558-3425 (305) 829-7979 Fax

Montero, Ricardo T, DMD, M NPI #1164579066 11300 NW 87th Ct Ste 166 Hialeah Gardens, FL 33018 (305) 364-9322 (305) 364-0983 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00 Montero, Sandorf F, DMD, M NPI #1609494137 11300 NW 87th Ct Ste 166 Hialeah Gardens, FL 33018 (305) 364-9322 (305) 364-0983 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: SU-SA 8:00-5:00

Montero, Sandorf, DMD, M NPI #1609494137 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax

Montero, Sandorf, DMD, M NPI #1609494137 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 891-2015 (305) 891-2121 Fax

Montesinos, Alicia E, DDS, F NPI #1437439965 6847 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 820-0068 (305) 826-2663 Fax

Mora, Yosjany M, DDS NPI #1922179613 8372 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33155 (305) 553-3683 (305) 553-3694 Fax

Mora, Yosjany, DDS, F NPI #1922179613 8500 W Flagler St Ste 202B Miami, FL 33144 (305) 686-5010 (305) 686-5011 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-7:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Morales, Enrique E, DDS, M NPI #1649310319 3009 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 691-1616 (305) 691-1063 Fax

# Morales, Maira, DDS, F

NPI #1023202496 5232 W Flagler St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-0331 (305) 442-0464 Fax

Morales, Mariamne, DMD, F NPI #1114610482 17776 NW 57th Ave Hialeah, FL 33015 (786) 579-1206 (786) 522-2672 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Moreira, Marlene, DDS, F NPI #1245710334 13419 SW 56th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-2663 (305) 559-3040 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30-5:30

16830 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33196 (305) 388-4886 (305) 388-9880 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00-6:00 F 8:00-4:00

## Morell, Nayade, DDS, DMD, F

NPI #1942396502 3750 W 16th Ave Ste 236V Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 231-0545 (305) 231-8654 Fax

## NPI #1942396502 916 SW 67th Ave

Morell, Nayade, DMD, F

Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-5811 (305) 265-5813 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 10:00-7:00 F 8:00-5:00 SA 9:00-1:00

Morris, Isabelle, DMD, F NPI #1659000297 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

Morris, Isabelle, DMD, F NPI #1659000297 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

Morris, Isabelle, DMD, F NPI #1659000297 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

Munguba, Bozena Z, DDS, F NPI #1043530462 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 (305) 254-4901 Fax

Munguba, Bozena Z, DDS, F NPI #1043530462 19300 SW 376th St Florida City, FL 33034 (305) 246-4607 (305) 248-4715 Fax

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Munguba, Bozena Z, DDS, F NPI #1043530462 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 (305) 245-1161 Fax

Munguba, Bozena Z, DDS, F NPI #1043530462 13805 SW 264th St Naranja, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 (305) 257-5971 Fax

Munguba, Bozena Z, DDS, F NPI #1043530462 13600 SW 312th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-6049 (305) 242-1520 Fax

Munguba, Bozena Z, DDS, F NPI #1043530462 18255 Homestead Ave Perrine, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 (305) 234-9656 Fax

Munguba, Bozena Z, DMD, F NPI #1043530462 3831 Grand Ave Miami, FL 33133 (786) 245-2700 (786) 245-2733 Fax

Munguba, Bozena Z, DMD, F NPI #1043530462 6350 Sunset Dr South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 (786) 293-5508 Fax

Munguba, Bozena Z, DMD, F NPI #1043530462 13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 231-0800 (786) 231-0805 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Munoz, Numa F, DDS, M NPI #1427115310 19913 Biscayne Blvd Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 935-1400 (305) 932-4538 Fax

Murcia, Marcela D, DMD, F NPI #1588952261 11200 W Flagler St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax

Murcia, Marcela D, DMD, F NPI #1588952261 4980 W 10th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax

Murcia, Marcela D, DMD, F NPI #1588952261 8400 SW 8th St West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax

Murcia, Marcela D, DMD, F NPI #1588952261 9861 E Fern St Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax

# Murias, Frank J, DMD, M NPI #1326659855

1938 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-8823 (305) 247-8384 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Muro, Erin E, DDS, F NPI #1588155253 27455 S Dixie Hwy Homestead, FL 33032 (305) 425-9999 Hours: M-F 8:00-4:00 833 N Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-3003 Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Namen Alarcon, Javier S, DDS, M

NPI #1255857801 20612 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax

Namen Alarcon, Javier S, DDS, M

NPI #1255857801 5607 NW 27th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33142 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-3350 Fax

### Namen Alarcon, Javier S, DDS, M

NPI #1255857801 901 E 10th Ave Ste 39 Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax

### Namen Alarcon, Javier S, DDS, M

NPI #1255857801 490 Opa Locka Blvd Ste 100 Opa Locka, FL 33054 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

### Namen Alarcon, Javier, DDS, M NPI #1255857801 5361 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 637-6400 (305) 418-2759 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Narvaez De V, Veronica, DDS, F NPI #1366979270 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 102 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 556-3313 (305) 556-5693 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Navarro Sanchez, Marianelys, DMD, F

NPI #1811348337 10721 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 225-3452 (305) 225-7630 Fax

Navarro, Jessica M, DDS, F NPI #1932250685 20335 Old Cutler Rd Ste 200 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 238-6777 (305) 253-4055 Fax

Navarro, Jessica M, DMD, F NPI #1932250685 15450 New Barn Rd Ste 101 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 557-7775 (305) 557-1267 Fax

Nieto, Marta L, DDS, F NPI #1962521898 2710 SW 87th Ave Ste 2700 Miami, FL 33165 (305) 228-9600 (305) 228-9614 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

### Dental

Nin, Frederick J, DDS, M NPI #1326256934 9425 NE 6th Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (305) 758-8755 (305) 758-8740 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 10:00-6:00 TU 9:00-5:00 W 10:00-6:00 TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-1:00

Novo Garcia, Greyt, DMD NPI #1538852454 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

Novo Garcia, Greyt, DMD NPI #1538852454 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

Novo Garcia, Greyt, DMD NPI #1538852454 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

Novoa, Reynaldo, DMD, M NPI #1164115150 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

Novoa, Reynaldo, DMD, M NPI #1164115150 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683B Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax Novoa, Reynaldo, DMD, M NPI #1164115150 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

Nunez, Amanda M, DMD, F NPI #1245873967 6670 SW 117th Ave Kendall, FL 33183 (305) 595-3400 (305) 596-3352 Fax

Ogunleye, Amira M, DDS, F NPI #1649465089 1075 NE 125th St Ste 201 North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 459-3179 (305) 899-2880 Fax

Ogunleye, Amira M, DDS, F NPI #1649465089 15801 S Dixie Hwy Ste B Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 255-4140 (305) 252-8323 Fax

Oliva Perez, Anny, DMD, F NPI #1144602400 2925 Aventura Blvd Ste 309 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 935-4300 (305) 935-4308 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 9:00-5:00 TU 8:00-3:00 W 10:00-6:00 TH-F 9:00-5:00 SA 9:00-2:00

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Onate, Mario A, DDS, M NPI #1659721900 13920 SW 47th St Ste A105-106 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Onate, Mario A, DDS, M NPI #1659721900 4201 Palm Ave Ste 2D Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Onate, Mario A, DDS, M NPI #1659721900 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 821-4478 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Onate, Mario A, DDS, M NPI #1659721900 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 58 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-5224 (305) 826-0844 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Onate, Mario A, DDS, M NPI #1659721900 7200 NW 7th St Ste 333 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 264-0063 (305) 264-0065 Fax Dental

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

266 E 49th St

Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (786) 796-2270 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

4240 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-1882 (305) 819-0275 Fax

Oramas, Dania D, DDS, F NPI #1952613713 440 W 65th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6322 (305) 456-6375 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00-8:00 F 9:00-5:00

Orozco, Ana V V, DDS, M

NPI #1114414208 1125 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 649-6112 (305) 649-1803 Fax

Orozco, Ana V, DDS, M

NPI #1114414208 11255 SW 211th St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33189 (786) 430-3333 (786) 752-3088 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-3:00

Ortega, Laura O, DMD, F

NPI #1558742528 266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (305) 821-4478 Fax Ospina, Ana-Maria M, DDS, F NPI #1689806077 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax

Ospina, Angela M, DDS, F NPI #1508042649

1313 NE 125th St Ste 100 North Miami, FL 33161 (786) 332-4500 (786) 332-4860 Fax

Ospina, Carolina R, DMD, F NPI #1467853085 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax Staff Language(s): French, Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Ospina, Carolina, DMD, F NPI #1467853085 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax Staff Language(s): French, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Ospina, Carolina, DMD, F NPI #1467853085

1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax Staff Language(s): French, Spanish Hours: SU 11:00-2:30 M-F 10:00-9:00 SA 9:00-9:00 Ospina, Luzaida A, DDS, F NPI #1881181501 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

Ospina, Luzaida A, DDS, F NPI #1881181501 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

Ospina, Luzaida A, DDS, F NPI #1881181501 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

Ossa Gomez, Paola C, DDS, F NPI #1639513450 10721 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 225-3452 (305) 225-7630 Fax

Ossa Gomez, Paola, DDS, F NPI #1639513450 1573 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 556-6100 (305) 556-4799 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00 SA 9:00-1:00

Palacios, Ana Y, DDS, F NPI #1295925717 15 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33174 (305) 506-6616 (863) 676-4829 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 SA 9:00-3:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Palacios, Ana Y, DDS, F NPI #1295925717 266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (305) 821-4478 Fax

Panchal, Darshan K, BDS, M NPI #1992044960 16451 NE 6th Ave Unit 51 Miami, FL 33162 (786) 916-6127 (305) 400-0289 Fax

Panchal, Darshan K, DDS, M NPI #1992044960 16125 NE 18th Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 949-2766 (305) 400-0289 Fax

Papir, Jessica B, DMD, F NPI #1396760211 7300 N Kendall Dr Ste 110 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-4476 (305) 514-0138 Fax

Pareja, Daniella, DDS, F NPI #1407581796 13876 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-4215 (305) 514-0146 Fax Provider Language(s): Farsi, French, Hebrew

Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

7300 N Kendall Dr Ste 110 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-4476 (305) 514-0138 Fax *Provider Language(s): French, Hebrew, Hindi* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Patel, Kanishka, DDS, M NPI #1295408417 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Patino, Joelyz, DMD NPI #1962630103 4445 W 16th Ave Ste 200 Hialeah, FL 33012 (786) 233-6720 (305) 675-8099 Fax

Paya, Anabel, DDS, F NPI #1609256700 2143 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 541-5103 (305) 541-5916 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Paya, Anabel, DMD, F NPI #1609256700 2851 W 68th St Ste 12 Hialeah Gardens, FL 33018 (786) 502-4467 (786) 536-4795 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 SA 8:30-2:00

Paya, Anabel, DMD, F NPI #1609256700 6641 S Dixie Hwy Unit A Miami, FL 33143 (305) 667-0306 (786) 581-0803 Fax

Pell, Lorena, DDS, F NPI #1396226627 13501 SW 136th St Ste 209 Miami, FL 33186 (786) 429-1489 Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Pelton, Ivan S, DDS, M NPI #1235243189 10666 Fontainebleau Blvd Miami, FL 33172 (305) 220-8911 (305) 220-9966 Fax

Pena, Maria L, DDS, F NPI #1427305796 333 W 41st St Ste 818 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-0095 (305) 674-1553 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Penate, Ada L, DDS, F NPI #1770609166 14609 SW 104th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 388-3725 (305) 388-1745 Fax Hours: M-F 9:30-6:30 SA 9:30-1:00

Peralta Lee, Johnny R, DMD, M NPI #1396179701 6600 Cow Pen Rd Ste 240 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 823-7521 (305) 556-5660 Fax

Pereira, leshy S, DMD, F NPI #1558788836 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax

Perez Abreu, Laura, DDS, F NPI #1528771102 2725 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 396-1026 (786) 798-8398 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Perez Abreu, Laura, DDS, F Perez, Alina J, DDS, F NPI #1528771102 NPI #1649408469 11500 NW 7th Ave 11498 Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33168 Miami, FL 33157 (786) 356-7246 (305) 396-1026 (786) 772-7244 Fax (305) 232-4487 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 Provider Language(s): Spanish F 9:00-3:00 Staff Language(s): Spanish SA 8:00-2:00 Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 Perez, Annabel, DDS, F Perez Carmona, Alba E, DDS, F NPI #1932639283 NPI #1548636244 6670 SW 117th Ave 7801 Coral Way Ste 122 Miami, FL 33183 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 595-3400 (786) 360-3694 (305) 596-3352 Fax (786) 431-1522 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 F 8:00-2:00 F 9:00-12:00 Perez, Diana, DMD, F Perez Diaz, Agueda, DMD, F NPI #1194455329 NPI #1598033540 17776 NW 57th Ave 65 SE 9th St Hialeah, FL 33015 Miami, FL 33131 (786) 579-1206 (305) 542-2346 (786) 522-2672 Fax (305) 950-7930 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Perez Enez, Ninoska D, DDS, F Perez, Diley, DMD, F NPI #1285131771 NPI #1780962092 9251 W Flagler St Ste B107 2915 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33174 Miami, FL 33125 (786) 634-1072 (305) 642-6330 (786) 634-0858 Fax (305) 846-9092 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 Provider Language(s): Spanish F-SA 8:00-3:00 Staff Language(s): Spanish Perez Morejon, Laura, DMD, F Hours: M 8:00-5:00 NPI #1770212250 TU-TH 9:00-6:00 4790 NW 7th St Ste 311 F 8:00-5:00 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 338-5388 (305) 513-5820 Fax

Perez, Eunice, DDS, F NPI #1649527227 12622 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 226-7448 (305) 226-0201 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 9:00-6:00 TU 9:00-7:00 W 8:00-6:00 TH 9:00-6:00 F 9:00-4:00 SA 9:00-3:00

Perez, Laura E, DDS, F NPI #1619329109 3934 SW 8th St Ste 306 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (786) 391-0588 (786) 391-0728 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

Perez, Zaily, DDS, DMD, F NPI #1063828929 432 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33128 (305) 326-7159 (305) 324-5875 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Perez, Zaily, DMD, F NPI #1063828929 8020 Coral Way

Miami, FL 33155 (305) 222-1150 (786) 518-2786 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Perez-Alamo, Jennifer Y, DDS, F NPI #1962601799 14550 Biscayne Blvd North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 945-7745 (305) 945-7740 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

# Dental

Perez-Alamo, Jennifer Y, DDS, F NPI #1962601799 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 101A Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-3001 (305) 271-5077 Fax

Perez-Murguia, Omar, DDS, M NPI #1033210216 9835 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 227-6453 (305) 225-2880 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Perez-Solar, Juan E, DDS, M NPI #1770658304 19517 NW 57th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (305) 556-5966 (305) 974-4296 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00-6:00

Perez-Solar, Juan E, DDS, M NPI #1770658304 5323 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 556-5966 (305) 556-5976 Fax

Perrotti, Steven D, DMD, M NPI #1144249780 1050 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-0050 (305) 325-0935 Fax

2375 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 856-2300 (305) 856-0921 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-1:00 Pham, Minh B, DDS, M NPI #1922193754 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (716) 814-8751 Fax

Pham, Minh B, DDS, M NPI #1922193754 290 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 239-8806 (305) 239-8806 Fax

Pham, Minh B, DDS, M NPI #1922193754 17776 NW 57th Ave Hialeah, FL 33015 (786) 579-1206 (786) 522-2672 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Pham, Minh B, DDS, M NPI #1922193754 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax

Pham, Minh B, DDS, M NPI #1922193754 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 210-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Pham, Minh B, DDS, M NPI #1922193754 12022 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (786) 623-5056 (786) 693-1787 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Pham, Minh B, DDS, M NPI #1922193754 18600 NW 87th Ave Unit 125 Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 829-0100 (305) 829-7979 Fax

Pham, Minh B, DDS, M NPI #1922193754 15213 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (786) 870-4805 (786) 871-7741 Fax

Piedra, Dalisey, DDS NPI #1144949074 125 NE 8th St Ste 1 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4954 (305) 247-5744 Fax

1437 NE 1st Ter Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax

Piedra, Dalisey, DMD NPI #1144949074 13706 SW 56th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 888-0008 (866) 206-6637 Fax

Piedra, Dalisey, DMD NPI #1144949074 2900 W 12th Ave Ste 27 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 888-0008 (866) 206-6637 Fax

Piedra, Dalisey, DMD NPI #1144949074 4300 W Flagler St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 888-0008 (866) 206-6637 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Piedra, Dalisey, DMD NPI #1144949074 432 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33128 (305) 888-0008 (866) 206-6637 Fax

Pino Oliva, Giselle, DDS, F NPI #1316442734 300 SW 107th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 551-6866 (305) 551-6866 Fax Hours: M-TH 10:00-6:30 SA 9:00-1:00

4155 SW 130th Ave Miami, FL 33175 (305) 771-0874 (305) 553-1039 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-4:00

Pita, Reynaldo J, DMD, M NPI #1376855106 2375 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 856-2300 (305) 856-0921 Fax

Pita, Reynaldo, DMD, M NPI #1376855106 1050 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-0050 (305) 325-0935 Fax

Polanco, Ricardo A, DDS, M

NPI #1750747333 3399 NW 72nd Ave Ste 108 Miami, FL 33122 (305) 824-2722 Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 Porrata, Teresita, DDS, F NPI #1679000392 17301 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 624-1371 (305) 514-0144 Fax Provider Language(s): Farsi, Hebrew, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Pozo, Delia C, DDS, F NPI #1952742793 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax

Pozo, Delia C, DDS, F NPI #1952742793 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 891-2015 (305) 891-2121 Fax

Presas, Olga E, DDS, F NPI #1730233495 9611 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 534-0076 (844) 742-6552 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Presas, Olga E, DDS, F NPI #1730233495 151 NW 11th St Ste E102 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4877 (844) 685-8584 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Presas, Olga E, DDS, F NPI #1730233495 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 503 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 534-0076 (305) 642-3554 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

7500 SW 8th St Ste 304 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-9686 (844) 742-6552 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Pria, Carlos M, DDS, M NPI #1811166838 3601 Federal Hwy Ste 5 Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 (305) 994-1520 Fax

Pria, Carlos M, DDS, DMD, M NPI #1811166838 708 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 576-6611 (786) 476-2818 Fax

Prieto, Evelyn A, DMD, F NPI #1598146755 125 NE 8th St Ste 1 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4952 (305) 247-5744 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Prieto, Evelyn G, DMD, F NPI #1598146755 2900 W 12th Ave Ste 27 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

# Prieto, Evelyn G, DMD, F NPI #1598146755 4300 W Flagler St Ste 101 Coral Gables, FL 33134

(305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

# Prieto, Evelyn R, DMD, F

NPI #1598146755 13706 SW 56th St Ste 201-203 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Prieto, Evelyn, DMD, F NPI #1598146755 1437 NE 1st Ter Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-W 9:00-5:00 TH-F 9:00-4:30

# Prieto, Evelyn, DMD, F

NPI #1598146755 432 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33128 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

# Prieto, Evelyn, DMD, F

NPI #1598146755 1518 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-2661 (305) 823-2761 Fax Prohenza Betancourt, Jeanmarys P, DMD, F NPI #1528636347 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax

# Prohenza Betancourt,

Jeanmarys, DMD, F NPI #1528636347 8694 NW 13th Ter Doral, FL 33126 (786) 837-7939 (786) 801-3258 Fax

Prohenza Betancourt, Jeanmarys, DMD, F NPI #1528636347 17776 NW 57th Ave Hialeah, FL 33015 (786) 579-1206 (786) 522-2672 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Puente, Katia P, DMD, F NPI #1245357805 4999 W 8th Ave Ste 1 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 821-7681 (786) 238-7429 Fax

Puente, Katia, DDS, F NPI #1245357805 125 NE 8th St Ste 1 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4954 (305) 247-5744 Fax

# Puente, Katia, DDS, F

NPI #1245357805 13706 SW 56th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax

# nto Katia DDS E

Florida - Miami-Dade

Puente, Katia, DDS, F NPI #1245357805 1437 NE 1st Ter Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax

Puente, Katia, DDS, F NPI #1245357805 2900 W 12th Ave Ste 27 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax

Puente, Katia, DDS, F NPI #1245357805 4300 W Flagler St Ste 201 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax

Puente, Katia, DDS, F NPI #1245357805 432 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33128 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax

Puente, Katia, DDS, F NPI #1245357805 4355 W 16th Ave Ste 205A Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 824-8868 (305) 824-8885 Fax

# Puente, Katia, DMD, F

NPI #1245357805 11300 NW 87th Ct Ste 141 Hialeah Gardens, FL 33018 (305) 392-0257 (305) 360-2989 Fax

Puente, Katia, DMD, F NPI #1245357805 1125 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 649-6111 (305) 649-1803 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

If your plan does not cover additional routine dental services, or if you are not enrolled in an optional supplemental rider and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

# Dental

Puente, Katia, DMD, F NPI #1245357805 8 Palm Plz Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 245-7974 (305) 242-1650 Fax

Puig, Liana, DDS, F NPI #1790016202 720 SW 58th Ct Miami, FL 33144 (305) 266-0011 (305) 260-0770 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:30-5:00 F 2:00-6:00

Pupo, Yusimy, DDS, F NPI #1962604835 1491 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 888-8260 (305) 888-5531 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Quinones, Amalia, DDS, F NPI #1386178499 4240 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-1882 (305) 819-0275 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Quinones, Amalia, DDS, F

NPI #1386178499 7200 NW 7th St Ste 333 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 264-0063 (305) 264-0065 Fax

## Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M

NPI #1215096235 4841 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-2261 (305) 557-9242 Fax Hours: M-W 9:00-5:00 TH-F 9:00-1:00

# Quintero, Juan F, DMD, M NPI #1356395305 17996 Franjo Rd Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 235-5954 (305) 259-8066 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Quintero, Juan M, DMD, M NPI #1710298302 5190 NW 167th St Ste 216 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 624-4114 (305) 624-4319 Fax

Rajschmir, Silvina J, DDS, F NPI #1679977896 12955 Biscayne Blvd Ste 203 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 546-5466 *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Rajschmir, Silvina J, DDS, F NPI #1679977896 1518 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-2661 (305) 823-2761 Fax

# Rameau, Rejane, DDS, F

NPI #1659541175 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 (305) 254-4901 Fax *Staff Language(s): French, Other* Hours: M-TH 8:30-7:00 F 8:30-5:00

# Rameau, Rejane, DDS, F NPI #1659541175 19300 SW 376th St Florida City, FL 33034 (305) 246-4607 (305) 248-4715 Fax Staff Language(s): French, Other

Rameau, Rejane, DDS, F NPI #1659541175 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 (305) 245-1161 Fax

Rameau, Rejane, DDS, F NPI #1659541175 6350 Sunset Dr Coral Gables, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 (786) 293-5508 Fax

Rameau, Rejane, DDS, F NPI #1659541175 13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 231-0800 (786) 231-0805 Fax

Rameau, Rejane, DDS, F NPI #1659541175 18255 Homestead Ave Perrine, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 (305) 234-9656 Fax

# Rameau, Rejane, DDS, F

NPI #1659541175 20612 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax *Staff Language(s): French, Other* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

13805 SW 264th St Homestead, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 (305) 257-5971 Fax

13600 SW 312th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-6069 (305) 242-1520 Fax

# Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen D, DDS, F

NPI #1134659543 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 (305) 254-4901 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:30-7:00 F 8:30-5:00

# Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen D, DDS, F

NPI #1134659543 19300 SW 376th St Homestead, FL 33034 (305) 246-4607 (305) 248-4715 Fax Hours: M 8:00-5:00 TU-F 8:30-6:00 SA 8:30-12:30

# Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen D, DDS, F

NPI #1134659543 13805 SW 264th St Naranja, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 (305) 257-5971 Fax Hours: M 8:00-5:00 TU-F 8:30-6:00 SA 8:30-12:30

# Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen D, DDS, F NPI #1134659543 13600 SW 312th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-6069 (305) 242-1520 Fax Hours: TU-F 8:30-6:00 SA 8:00-12:00

Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen D, DDS, F NPI #1134659543 6350 Sunset Dr South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 (786) 293-5508 Fax Hours: M 8:30-5:00 TU 8:30-7:00 W 8:30-5:00 TH 8:30-7:00 F 8:30-5:00

### Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen D, DDS, F NPI #1134659543

18255 Homestead Ave Perrine, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 (305) 234-9656 Fax Hours: M 10:30-7:00 TU 8:30-5:00 W 10:30-7:00 TH-F 8:30-5:00

## Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen D, DDS, F NPI #1134659543

2360 W 68th St Ste 124 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 825-7447 (786) 534-9399 Fax

# Florida - Miami-Dade

## Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen D, DMD, F NPI #1134659543 1900 Coral Way Ste 200 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 509-7949 (305) 509-7578 Fax

9778 SW 24th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 220-3600 (305) 220-7475 Fax

# Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen, DDS, F

NPI #1134659543 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 (305) 245-1161 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:30-5:00

# Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen, DDS, F

NPI #1134659543 13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 231-0800 (786) 231-0805 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU-F 8:30-6:00 SA 8:30-12:00

## Ramirez, Alexander, DDS, M NPI #1710483755 936 SW 82nd Ave Ste 936

Miami, FL 33144 (305) 269-1440 (305) 269-1441 Fax

# Ramirez, Amaris, DDS NPI #1023656386 27455 S Dixie Hwy Homestead, FL 33032 (305) 425-9999 *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-4:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Ramirez, Judex, DDS, F NPI #1013172261 3412 W 84th St Ste 110 Hialeah, FL 33018 (786) 345-2040 (786) 749-2727 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

# Ramirez, Mauricio, DDS, M

NPI #1659808541 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 101-A Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-3001 (305) 271-5077 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Ramirez, Mauricio, DDS, M NPI #1659808541 20533 Old Cutler Rd Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 233-1118 (305) 233-7110 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

### Ramos Mendoza, Jorge L, DMD, M NPI #1548556640

7800 Coral Way Miami, FL 33155 (305) 260-7506 (305) 260-7581 Fax

Ramos Navarro, Roger, DDS, M

NPI #1154051563 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Ramos Navarro, Roger, DDS, M NPI #1154051563 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Ramos Navarro, Roger, DDS, M NPI #1154051563 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

Ramos Soler, Mariela, DDS, F NPI #1396311684 4240 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-1882 (305) 819-0275 Fax

# Ramos, Luis A, DDS, M

NPI #1114000304 7900 NW 27th Ave Ste 275 Miami, FL 33147 (305) 693-7988 (305) 693-6704 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-4:00

# Ramos, Yilian H, DMD, F

NPI #1699030205 1125 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 649-6111 (305) 649-1803 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30-5:30 SA 8:30-3:00

Rappaccioli, Coty, DMD, F NPI #1649473588 786 S Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 242-5777 (786) 465-2254 Fax Ravelo, Beatriz, DDS, F NPI #1902474901 3027 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (786) 660-1547 (786) 905-0020 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 SA 9:00-2:00

# Rayan, Khalid O, DDS, M

NPI #1750543617 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax Provider Language(s): Arabic, Chinese, Farsi, French Staff Language(s): Arabic Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

# Rayan, Khalid O, DDS, M

NPI #1750543617 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax Provider Language(s): Arabic, Chinese, Farsi, French Staff Language(s): Arabic Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Rayan, Khalid O, DDS, M NPI #1750543617 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax *Provider Language(s): Arabic, Chinese, Farsi, French Staff Language(s): Arabic* Hours: SU 11:00-6:00 M 8:00-5:00 TU-TH 10:00-9:00 F 8:00-5:00 SA 10:00-9:00

Reino Agosto, Tatiana H, DDS, F NPI #1619468519

1935 W 60th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 821-3344 (305) 821-3311 Fax

Revoredo, Karim R, DDS, F NPI #1366730384 1878 S Red Rd Miami, FL 33155 (305) 262-9299 (305) 262-8772 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 8:00-3:00 TU-F 9:30-5:30

# Rey, Cecilia M, DDS, F

NPI #1588872006 4790 NW 7th St Ste 210-211 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 448-2014 (305) 448-2991 Fax

Rey, Cecilia M, DDS, F NPI #1588872006 4980 W 10th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 441-7900 (305) 556-7832 Fax 11200 W Flagler St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 441-7900 (305) 441-7900 Fax

Rey, Yanet, DDS, F NPI #1174751176 5376 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 231-5455 (866) 305-9918 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish

Rey, Yanet, DDS, F NPI #1174751176 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

Rey, Yanet, DDS, F NPI #1174751176 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

Rey, Yanet, DDS, F NPI #1174751176 1700 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 226-9111 (305) 226-9112 Fax

1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

Reyes Canals, Osmil A, DDS, M NPI #1356732275 11300 NW 87th Ct Ste 166 Hialeah Gardens, FL 33018 (305) 364-9322 (305) 364-0983 Fax

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Reyes Canals, Osmil A, DDS, M NPI #1356732275 125 NE 8th St Ste 1 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4952 (305) 247-5744 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Reyes Canals, Osmil A, DDS, M NPI #1356732275 13706 SW 56th St Ste 201-203 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Reyes Canals, Osmil A, DDS, M NPI #1356732275 1437 NE 1st Ter Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax Hours: M-W 9:00-5:00 TH-F 9:00-4:30

Reyes Canals, Osmil A, DDS, M NPI #1356732275 2900 W 12th Ave Ste 27 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Reyes Canals, Osmil A, DDS, M NPI #1356732275 4300 W Flagler St Ste 201 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Reyes Canals, Osmil A, DDS, M NPI #1356732275 432 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33128 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Reyes, Christina M, DDS, F NPI #1679931000 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 567-3482 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish

Reyes, Christina M, DDS, F NPI #1679931000 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 58 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-5224 (305) 826-0844 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Reyes, Christina M, DDS, F NPI #1679931000 13920 SW 47th St # A-105 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax

Reyes, Christina M, DDS, F NPI #1679931000 4201 Palm Ave Ste AA Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

# 266 E 49th St

Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (305) 821-4479 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Reyes, Miguel A, DDS, M NPI #1407948482 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 567-3482 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Reyes, Miguel A, DDS, M NPI #1407948482 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 58 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-5224 (305) 826-0844 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Reyes, Miguel A, DDS, M NPI #1407948482 13920 SW 47th St # A-105 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax

Reyes, Miguel A, DDS, M NPI #1407948482 4201 Palm Ave Ste AA Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (305) 821-4479 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Ribas, Jose E, DDS, M NPI #1841311198

730 NW 40th Ave Miami, FL 33126 (305) 541-7626 (305) 643-3436 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 10:00-7:00

# Ribot, Aliana W, DMD, F

NPI #1811377732 8290 Bird Rd Ste 100 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 456-1927 (786) 221-3890 Fax

## Ribot, Aliana, DMD, F NPI #1811377732 1490 W 49th PI Ste 220 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-1927 (305) 819-0309 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 SA 9:00-2:00

Ricart, Emil J, DDS, M

NPI #1730707118 3500 NW 17th Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 420-6218 (305) 441-2883 Fax

5040 NW 7th St Ste 632 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 342-2020 (305) 441-2883 Fax

# Rielo, Alejandro M, DDS, M

NPI #1134301047 8300 W Flagler St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 440-5834 (305) 397-1862 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-4:00

# Rielo, Alejandro M, DMD, M

NPI #1134301047 8755 SW 24th St Unit A Miami, FL 33165 (305) 771-0874 (305) 397-1862 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

9605 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 559-0278 (305) 394-1862 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Rielo, Miguel A, DDS, M NPI #1376079939 2143 NW 7th St # 102 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 541-5103 (305) 541-5916 Fax

Rielo, Miguel A, DMD, M NPI #1376079939 2851 W 68th St Ste 12 Hialeah, FL 33018 (786) 502-4467 (786) 536-4795 Fax

5376 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 231-5455 (305) 749-0980 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

### Rios Ku Hop, Milagritos C, DMD, F NPI #1003298522

2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax

# Rios Ku Hop, Milagritos C, DMD, F

NPI #1003298522 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 891-2015 (305) 891-2121 Fax

# Rios Morales, Reinaldo M, DMD, M

NPI #1184285157 6670 SW 117th Ave Miami, FL 33183 (305) 595-3400 (305) 596-3352 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-2:00

## Rios Morales, Reinaldo, DMD, M NPI #1184285157 2797 NE 207th St Ste 100 Aventura, FL 33180

Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 935-2797 (305) 937-4834 Fax

# Rios, Libia R, DDS, F

NPI #1881824837 2725 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 396-1026 (786) 798-8398 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

# Rios, Libia R, DDS, F

NPI #1881824837 11500 NW 7th Ave Miami, FL 33168 (305) 396-1026 (786) 772-7244 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

# Rivera Sotomayor, Marlene, DMD, F

NPI #1033477229 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* 

11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 891-2015 (305) 891-2121 Fax

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Roa Canal, Valeria, DDS, F NPI #1720509284 13400 SW 120th St Ste 302 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 255-3986 (305) 235-8782 Fax

Rodriguez Castro, Liliam H, DDS, F NPI #1376806125 1125 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 649-6111 (305) 649-1803 Fax

# Rodriguez Castro, Miriam, DDS,

F NPI #1992051700 4240 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-1882 (305) 819-0275 Fax

Rodriguez Castro, Miriam, DDS, F

NPI #1992051700 7200 NW 7th St Ste 333 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 264-0063 (305) 264-0065 Fax

# Rodriguez, Alejandro M, DDS, M

NPI #1942386305 7976 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 266-4544 (305) 266-8644 Fax Hours: M 2:00-6:00 TU 9:00-6:00 W 11:00-6:00 TH 9:00-6:00 F 9:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Rodriguez, Amaury A, DDS, M NPI #1437251568 3944 W Flagler St Ste 12C9 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-1405 (305) 445-1406 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30-5:00

Rodriguez, Esteban J, DMD, M NPI #1174647804 925 NE 30th Ter Ste 114 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 247-0099 (305) 247-0084 Fax

Rodriguez, Gretell M, DDS, F NPI #1154678910 4150 NW 7th St Ste 103 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 646-9222 (305) 646-6704 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00-4:00 F 10:00-4:00 SA 9:00-2:00

Rodriguez, Guillermo P, DMD, M

NPI #1982629275 9861 E Fern St Miami, FL 33157 (305) 441-7700 (305) 441-7900 Fax

Rodriguez, Guillermo, DMD, M NPI #1982629275 11200 W Flagler St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 370-3838 (305) 441-7900 Fax

Rodriguez, Guillermo, DMD, M NPI #1982629275 15225 NW 77th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax Rodriguez, Guillermo, DMD, M NPI #1982629275 16201 SW 95th Ave Miami, FL 33157 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax

Rodriguez, Guillermo, DMD, M NPI #1982629275 4980 W 10th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 441-7900 (305) 556-7832 Fax

Rodriguez, Guillermo, DMD, M NPI #1982629275 8400 SW 8th St West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax

Rodriguez, Guillermo, DMD, M NPI #1982629275 860 NW 42nd St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33127 (305) 441-7900 (786) 732-1343 Fax

Rodriguez, Hernan M, DMD, M NPI #1003950502 2645 SW 37th Ave Ste 702 Miami, FL 33133 (305) 538-8835 (305) 447-6656 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Rodriguez, Jesus D, DDS, M NPI #1245417534 508 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 362-0888 (305) 362-0058 Fax

Rodriguez, Jesus D, DDS, M NPI #1245417534 1250 SW 27th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33135 (305) 640-9443 (305) 640-8347 Fax Rodriguez, Lazaro, DDS, M NPI #1184823031 11300 NW 87th Ct Ste 141 Hialeah Gardens, FL 33018 (305) 364-8600 (305) 360-2989 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Rodriguez, Lazaro, DDS, M NPI #1184823031 10543 SW 109th Ct Miami, FL 33176 (305) 275-7322 (305) 595-0919 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

Rodriguez, Maria A, DMD, F NPI #1821157850 415 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 364-3404 (305) 364-3433 Fax

Rodriguez, Maria A, DMD, F NPI #1821157850 2974 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 631-3000 (305) 631-3005 Fax

Rodriguez, Maria A, DMD, F NPI #1821157850 5355 W 20th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-1444 (305) 558-9578 Fax

Rodriguez, Maria A, DMD, F NPI #1821157850 7800 Coral Way Miami, FL 33155 (305) 260-7506 (305) 260-7581 Fax

1210 NW 95th St Miami, FL 33147 (305) 691-1820 (305) 694-3305 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

701 NW 57th Ave Ste 150 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 260-2680 (305) 260-2686 Fax

Rodriguez, Maria De Los Angeles A, DMD, F NPI #1821157850 3934 SW 8th St Ste 205 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-1842 (305) 446-5240 Fax

Rodriguez, Ramon A, DMD, M NPI #1366768657 14750 SW 26th St Ste 210 Miami, FL 33185 (305) 400-8060 (813) 885-3117 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-7:00

Rodriguez, Rene E, DDS, M NPI #1942513122 765 E 9th St Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 883-4880 (786) 536-6761 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 SA 9:00-2:00

Rodriguez, Roxana R, DDS, F NPI #1336263912 4240 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-1882 (305) 819-0275 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 Rodriguez, Vicky, DDS, F NPI #1912041195 4841 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-2261 (305) 557-9242 Fax Hours: M-W 9:00-5:00 TH-F 9:00-1:00

Rodriguez, Vicky, DDS, F NPI #1912041195 177 SW 42nd Ave Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-8459 (305) 445-9917 Fax

Rodriguez, Yaniris, DDS, F NPI #1518454636 1125 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33125 (305) 649-6112 (305) 649-1803 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish

8755 SW 24th St Unit A Miami, FL 33165 (305) 475-9999 (305) 397-1862 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Rojas, Sandra, DMD, F NPI #1619265790 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Roman, Maximo A, DDS, M NPI #1578676144 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 301 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 448-1999 (305) 448-1985 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Romano, Suset M, DDS, F NPI #1750906293 2870 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 246-5444 (305) 246-5406 Fax *Provider Language(s): Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Romano, Suset M, DMD NPI #1750906293 16371 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33196 (305) 459-3192

Romay, Ricardo R, DMD, M NPI #1720095037 6437 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33155 (305) 667-8887 (305) 667-2166 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 9:00-5:00 TU 9:00-6:00 W 9:00-5:00 TH 9:00-6:00 F 9:00-1:00

Romay, Ricardo, DMD, M NPI #1720095037 13091 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 386-3377 (305) 408-3029 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 9:00-5:00 TU-TH 9:00-6:00

Romero-Melis, Mildred, DDS, F NPI #1467843383 4186 W 12th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (239) 775-3383 (305) 825-0215 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Rosado Rodriguez, Roy, DMD, M NPI #1295935088 9100 SW 24th St Ste 9

Miami, FL 33165 (305) 220-1866 (305) 227-7991 Fax

Rosales, Salvadore S, DDS, M NPI #1457441511 8150 SW 8th St Ste 206

Miami, FL 33144 (305) 261-5556 (305) 261-5429 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 11:00-7:00

Rosenberg, Sarah L, DDS, F NPI #1497919492 12996 W Dixie Hwy North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 771-0874 Provider Language(s): Croatian, Hebrew, Spanish

14900 W Dixie Hwy North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 771-0874 (305) 397-1862 Fax Provider Language(s): Croatian, Hebrew, Spanish Staff Language(s): Croatian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

# Rosenberg, Sarah L, DDS, DMD, F

NPI #1497919492 3190 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-6888 (305) 735-2823 Fax Ruiz Cestero, Sarabel M, DDS,

F NPI #1992718282 19300 SW 376th St Homestead, FL 33034 (305) 246-4607 (305) 248-4715 Fax

Ruiz Cestero, Sarabel M, DDS, F

NPI #1992718282 13805 SW 264th St Naranja, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 (305) 258-9858 Fax

Ruiz Cestero, Sarabel M, DDS, F NPI #1992718282

13600 SW 312th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-6069 (305) 245-9412 Fax

#### Ruiz Cestero, Sarabel M, DDS, F

NPI #1992718282 18255 Homestead Ave Perrine, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 (305) 234-9656 Fax

810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 (305) 245-1161 Fax

Ruiz Cestero, Sarabel M, DMD NPI #1992718282 3831 Grand Ave Miami, FL 33133

(786) 245-2700 (786) 245-2733 Fax Ruiz Cestero, Sarabel M, DMD NPI #1992718282 6350 Sunset Dr South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 (786) 293-5508 Fax

Ruiz Cestero, Sarabel M, DMD NPI #1992718282 13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 231-0800 (786) 231-0805 Fax

Ruiz Rodriguez, Julian, DDS, M NPI #1447619820 10550 NW 77th Ct Ste 220 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 556-9473 (305) 556-9486 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Saenz, Manuel O, DDS, M NPI #1245310515 11865 SW 26th St Ste C39 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 227-0600 (305) 227-6928 Fax

Saenz, Manuel O, DDS, M NPI #1245310515 17301 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 624-1371 (305) 514-0144 Fax

Saenz, Manuel O, DDS, M NPI #1245310515 2501 Coral Way Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 858-2545 (305) 858-0958 Fax

13876 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-4215 (305) 387-1200 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

#### Sagarduy, Lismary, DMD, F NPI #1497314744 13419 SW 56th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-2663 (305) 559-3040 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30-5:30

16830 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33196 (305) 388-4886 (305) 388-9880 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00-6:00 F 8:00-4:00

Saguel, Gustavo A, DDS, M NPI #1699177964 15640 SW 72nd St Miami, FL 33193 (305) 200-3404 (305) 381-5305 Fax

Salazar, Manuel A, DDS, M NPI #1699097261 8346 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 269-0208 (305) 269-0310 Fax Hours: M-SA 9:00-5:00

Salcines, Damaris G, DDS, F NPI #1891705091 1437 NE 1st Ter Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax Hours: M-W 9:00-5:00 TH-F 9:00-4:30 Salcines, Damaris G, DDS, F NPI #1891705091 432 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33128 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

#### Salcines, Damaris G, DDS, DMD, F NPI #1891705091

4300 W Flagler St Ste 201 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Salcines, Damaris G, DMD, F NPI #1891705091 125 NE 8th St Ste 1 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4952 (305) 247-5744 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

#### Salcines, Damaris G, DMD, F NPI #1891705091 13706 SW 56th St Ste 201-203 Olympia Hgts, FL 33175 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Salcines, Damaris G, DMD, F NPI #1891705091

2900 W 12th Ave Ste 27 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Salcines, Damaris G, DMD, F NPI #1891705091 4750 NW 7th St Ste 10 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Salgueiro, Jose L, DDS, M NPI #1184632515 7933 NW 2nd St Ste 23B Miami, FL 33126 (305) 261-5251 (305) 261-3446 Fax

Salgueiro, Jose L, DDS, M NPI #1184632515 151 NW 11th St Ste E102 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4877 (844) 685-8584 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Salgueiro, Jose L, DDS, M NPI #1184632515 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 503 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 534-0076 (305) 642-3554 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

9611 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 534-0076 (844) 742-6552 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

7500 SW 8th St Ste 306 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-9686 (844) 742-6552 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

# San Jorge, Alejandro S, DDS, M

NPI #1518234780 801 NW 37th Ave Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 448-7119 (305) 501-2855 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

San Juan, Carlos M, DDS, M NPI #1619233244 127 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 245-0304 (305) 245-0306 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00-6:00 F 9:00-5:00

Sanchez, Diego F, DMD, M NPI #1902329816 19913 Biscayne Blvd Ste 3 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 935-1400 (305) 932-4538 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Sanchez, lvette, DDS, F NPI #1922651538 4155 SW 130th Ave Ste 104 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 771-0874 (305) 553-1039 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-4:00

Sanchez, Lilian, DDS, F NPI #1043944069 101 Westward Dr Ste A Miami Springs, FL 33166 (305) 885-1357 (786) 431-5691 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Sanchez, Lilian, DDS, F NPI #1043944069 11373 SW 211th St Ste 10 Miami, FL 33189 (786) 250-5088 (786) 713-0959 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: SU-SA 8:00-5:00 16830 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33196 (305) 388-4886 (305) 388-9880 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00-6:00 F 8:00-4:00

Sanchez, Marlie, DMD, F

NPI #1891287462 7801 NW 95th St Ste 2 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (786) 542-8954 (786) 305-8121 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30-5:30 SA 8:30-2:30

Sanchez, Mayra G, DDS, F NPI #1558680439 5845 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 261-8025 (305) 261-4936 Fax Hours: TU-F 12:00-6:00 SA 9:00-12:00

Sanchez, Reinaldo R, DMD, M NPI #1922193978 11770 SW 104th St Miami, FL 33186 (786) 476-3583 (786) 476-3586 Fax

825 SW 87th Ave Ste 2G Miami, FL 33174 (305) 267-8110 (305) 267-8116 Fax

Sanchez, Zoraida T, DDS, F NPI #1093824096 1619 NE 8th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 247-9292 (305) 247-0344 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-SA 9:00-6:00 Sangiovanni, Gabriela A, DDS,

F NPI #1356910863 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (786) 814-8751 Fax

Sangiovanni, Gabriela A, DDS,

F NPI #1356910863 290 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 239-8806 (305) 239-8806 Fax

Santamarina Hernandez, Osniel, DDS NPI #1831723402 8300 W Flagler St Ste 100-112 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 440-5834 (305) 397-1862 Fax

Santamarina, Luis M, DMD, M NPI #1427157320 330 SW 27th Ave Ste 602 Miami, FL 33135 (305) 443-9998 (305) 644-0393 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00-12:30

Santana, Dania, DMD, F NPI #1316329626 1050 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-0050 (305) 325-0935 Fax

Santeiro, Alfredo, DDS, M NPI #1669602629 2555 Collins Ave Ste C-3 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 672-9698 (305) 672-1419 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

#### Santiesteban, Aymara, DDS, F NPI #1265826168 199 SW 12th Ave Ste 5 Miami, FL 33130

(305) 262-4604 Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Santos, Nataly N, DMD, F NPI #1568626240 2011 W 62nd St Hialeah, FL 33016 (786) 558-8637 (786) 558-8638 Fax

Sarda, Mariamilagros M, DDS, F NPI #1275735151 299 Alhambra Cir Ste 205 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-4841 (305) 443-4808 Fax Hours: TU 8:00-1:00 W-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-1:00

Sarduy, Raynel M, DMD, M NPI #1790161693 568 Hialeah Dr Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 245-7974 (305) 245-9433 Fax

# Schot, Raguel M, DMD, F

NPI #1467737734 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Schot, Raquel M, DMD, F NPI #1467737734 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Schot, Raquel M, DMD, F NPI #1467737734 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: SU 11:00-2:30 M-F 10:00-9:00 SA 9:00-9:00

Scott, Tessa F, DMD, F NPI #1396821948 13876 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-4215 (305) 387-1200 Fax

Scott, Tessa F, DMD, F NPI #1396821948 17301 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 624-1371 (305) 514-0144 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Segal, Michelle A, DMD, F NPI #1992014021 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax

Segal, Michelle A, DMD, F NPI #1992014021 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 North Miami, FL 33181 (058) 296-0015 (305) 891-2121 Fax

### Florida - Miami-Dade

Seijas, Migdalia I, DDS, F NPI #1548677271 1169 W 35th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 819-0820 (305) 827-3207 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Seota, Jose S, DDS, M NPI #1346730843 650 Palm Ave Ste 1 Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 883-1060 (305) 883-8624 Fax

Sepulveda, Isabel C, DDS, F NPI #1790111763 400 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33135 (305) 456-8046 (305) 456-8824 Fax

Sepulveda, Isabel C, DDS, F NPI #1790111763 12651 S Dixie Hwy Ste 400 Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 255-7722 (305) 595-8623 Fax

Serhan Lopez, Navef O, DDS, M NPI #1184282550 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 821-4478 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Serhan Lopez, Nayef O, DDS, M NPI #1184282550 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 58 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-5224 (305) 826-0844 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Dental

1043

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (786) 796-2270 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Serhan Lopez, Nayef O, DMD, M

NPI #1184282550 13920 SW 47th St Ste A105-106 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax

Serhan Lopez, Nayef O, DMD, M

NPI #1184282550 4201 Palm Ave Ste 2D Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 340-5555 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Shather, Meriam I, DMD, F NPI #1790973873 16209 NE 13th Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 940-9888 (305) 945-3354 Fax

Shehadeh, Eyad, DDS, M

NPI #1750496261 21000 NE 28th Ave Ste 100 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 952-4558 (305) 675-3744 Fax *Provider Language(s): Arabic, Spanish Staff Language(s): Arabic* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Shinder, Arthur A, DDS, M NPI #1588276257 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

Shinder, Arthur A, DDS, M NPI #1588276257 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

Shinder, Arthur A, DDS, M NPI #1588276257 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

Shraiteh, Jenan A, DMD, F NPI #1699115816 17301 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 624-1371 (305) 514-0144 Fax

Sierra-Duque, Pablo J, DMD, M NPI #1841356847 17301 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 624-1371 (305) 514-0144 Fax

Silva, Sandra, DMD, F NPI #1437348166 10661 N Kendall Dr Ste 105 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 670-0197 (786) 577-0121 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00-6:30 F 9:00-2:00 SA 8:00-2:00 Silvestry, Ailyn D, DDS, F NPI #1215056874 11400 N Kendall Dr Ste 207 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-2254 (305) 271-0279 Fax

Silvestry, Elvin J, DDS, M NPI #1447332374 11400 N Kendall Dr Ste 207 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-2254 (305) 271-0279 Fax

Silvestry, Elvin J, DDS, M NPI #1447332374 925 NE 30th Ter Ste 114 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 247-0099 (305) 247-0084 Fax

Simbaco, Rafael D, DDS, M NPI #1659423101 1700 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 226-9111 (305) 226-9112 Fax

Simbaco, Walter J, DDS, M NPI #1578687174 4240 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-1882 (305) 819-0275 Fax

Simbaco, Walter J, DDS, M NPI #1578687174 7200 NW 7th St Ste 333 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 264-0063 (305) 264-0065 Fax

Simbaco, Walter J, DDS, M NPI #1578687174 1370 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 888-1458 (786) 235-0257 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Simbaco, Walter, DDS, M NPI #1578687174 1955 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33014 (786) 257-1646 (305) 825-7676 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

# Simon, Gelsys, DDS, F

NPI #1629154299 13920 SW 47th St Ste A105-106 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax

Simon, Gelsys, DDS, F NPI #1629154299 4201 Palm Ave Ste 2D Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Simon, Gelsys, DMD, F NPI #1629154299 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 821-4478 Fax

Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

# Simon, Gelsys, DMD, F

NPI #1629154299 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 330 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 747-7711 (305) 697-9785 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (786) 796-2270 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Sinilo Katz, Elena M, DDS, F

NPI #1427494137 12955 Biscayne Blvd Ste 210 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 892-0008 (305) 892-0018 Fax *Provider Language(s): Russian, Spanish* 

#### Smith, Edwin P, DDS, M NPI #1104263813 16125 NE 18th Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 949-2766 (305) 400-0289 Fax Provider Language(s): French, Spanish

#### Smith, Edwin P, DDS, M NPI #1104263813 16451 NE 6th Ave Miami, FL 33162 (786) 916-6127 (305) 400-0289 Fax Hours: M 8:00-5:00 TU 9:00-5:00 W 9:00-6:00 TH 9:00-5:00 F 8:00-5:00

#### Soca, Yanisleidy, DDS, F

NPI #1124689955 4201 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

# 266 E 49th St

Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (786) 796-2270 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Soca, Yanisleidy, DMD, F NPI #1124689955 2143 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33125 (305) 541-5103 (305) 541-5916 Fax

Soca, Yanisleidy, DMD, F NPI #1124689955 2851 W 68th St Ste 12 Hialeah Gardens, FL 33018 (786) 502-4467 (786) 536-4795 Fax

Soheil, Michelle M, DDS, F NPI #1215014394 708 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 576-6611 (786) 476-2818 Fax

Soheil, Michelle M, DDS, F NPI #1215014394 3601 Federal Hwy 5th Fl Miami, FL 33137 (305) 576-6611 (305) 994-1520 Fax

Soler, Rosa M, DDS, F NPI #1083738652 4999 W 8th Ave Ste 1 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 821-7681 (786) 238-7429 Fax

Soler, Rosa M, DDS, F NPI #1083738652 1250 SW 27th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33135 (305) 640-8347 (305) 640-8347 Fax 1045

Soler, Rosa M, DDS, F NPI #1083738652 3009 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 691-1616 (305) 691-1063 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00 SA 8:00-1:00

4240 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-1882 (305) 819-0275 Fax

1370 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 888-1458 (786) 235-0257 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Solis Gonzalez, Elena M, DMD, F

NPI #1780024950 12002 SW 128th Ct Ste 210 Miami, FL 33186 (786) 776-3328 (786) 732-2674 Fax Hours: M-W 9:00-5:00 TH 12:00-8:00 F 8:00-4:00

#### Sorroza, Jennifer P, DMD, F

NPI #1720247174 21000 NE 28th Ave Ste 100 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 952-4558 (954) 212-5718 Fax

# Sosa Abella, Nancy M, DDS, F

NPI #1821186982 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-3001 (305) 271-5077 Fax Sosa Abella, Nancy M, DDS, F NPI #1821186982 20533 Old Cutler Rd Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 233-1118 (305) 274-4407 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* 

#### Sosa, Roberto R, DDS, M

NPI #1548357478 815 NW 57th Ave Ste 301 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 261-6965 (305) 265-2089 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-12:00

#### Soto Menendez, Lisbet, DMD, F

NPI #1679915953 3631 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (305) 485-8427 (305) 485-8429 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-3:00

#### Soto, Paola F, DMD, F

NPI #1336572007 7200 NW 7th St Ste 333 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 264-0063 (305) 264-0065 Fax

#### Streett, Rosario D, DDS, F NPI #1801230768 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 567-3482 Fax

Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Streett, Rosario D, DDS, F NPI #1801230768 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 58 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-5224 (305) 826-0844 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Streett, Rosario D, DDS, F NPI #1801230768 13920 SW 47th St # A-105 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax

#### Streett, Rosario D, DDS, F

NPI #1801230768 266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (305) 821-4479 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Streett, Rosario D, DMD, F

NPI #1801230768 4201 Palm Ave Ste AA Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

1518 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-2661 (305) 823-2761 Fax

#### Suarez Ramirez, Rafael A, DMD, M

NPI #1043949191 125 NE 8th St Ste 1 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 888-0008 (305) 387-7023 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Dental

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Suarez Ramirez, Rafael A, DMD, Suarez, Alberto, DDS, M Μ NPI #1043949191 13706 SW 56th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 760-2950 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Suarez Ramirez, Rafael A, DMD, Μ NPI #1043949191 Doral, FL 33126 2900 W 12th Ave Ste 27 (786) 837-7939 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 Suarez Ramirez, Rafael A, DMD, Miami, FL 33174 Μ (786) 418-3074 NPI #1043949191 432 NW 12th Ave F 8:00-4:00 Miami, FL 33128 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 1757 Coral Wav Suarez Ramirez, Rafael, DMD, (305) 771-0874 Μ NPI #1043949191 1437 NE 1st Ter Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax Miami, FL 33132 Hours: M-F 9:00-7:00

#### Suarez Ramirez, Rafael, DMD, Μ

SA 9:00-3:00

NPI #1043949191 4300 W Flagler St Ste 201 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

NPI #1427347392 16200 NE 13th Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 816-6057 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Suarez, Emily M, DDS, F NPI #1891438586 8694 NW 13th Ter (786) 801-3258 Fax

Suarez, Emily M, DDS, F NPI #1891438586 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 (786) 619-3746 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00

Suarez, Roselyn, DDS, F NPI #1093277642 Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 397-1862 Fax

Suarez, Tatiana M, DMD, F NPI #1396973483 1900 N Bayshore Dr Ste 207 (305) 915-2558 (305) 915-2558 Fax

Suate Pedroza, Isabel M, DDS, F

NPI #1972858751 13232 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 553-9655 (305) 553-7688 Fax Provider Language(s): Italian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Italian, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

Sun, Angela, DDS, F NPI #1043996044 2725 Ponce De Leon Blvd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 396-1026 (786) 798-8398 Fax Provider Language(s): Mandarin Staff Language(s): Mandarin Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Sun, Angela, DDS, F NPI #1043996044 11500 NW 7th Ave Miami, FL 33168 (305) 396-1026 (786) 772-7244 Fax Provider Language(s): Mandarin Staff Language(s): Mandarin Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Suris, Laura, DDS, F

NPI #1780253997 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (786) 814-8751 Fax

Swanson, Wendy E, DDS, F NPI #1790085819 2040 NE 163rd St Ste 206 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 760-2739 (305) 749-6848 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Swanson, Wendy E, DDS, F NPI #1790085819 12705 NW 42nd Ave Ste JJ-24 Opa Locka, FL 33054 (305) 668-8393 (941) 927-6626 Fax

Swanson, Wendy E, DDS, F NPI #1790085819 922 E 25th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (786) 542-9700 (786) 542-9690 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Swanson, Wendy E, DDS, F NPI #1790085819 10300 SW 72nd St Ste 280 Miami, FL 33173 (786) 534-7314 (786) 534-7324 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Sweeney, Renae, DMD, F NPI #1437719150 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (786) 814-8751 Fax

Sweeney, Renae, DMD, F NPI #1437719150 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax

Taha, Ahmed A, DMD, M NPI #1225411069 19913 Biscavne Blvd

Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 935-1400 (305) 932-4538 Fax Tajes, Amelia, DDS, F NPI #1497325609 7933 NW 2nd St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 261-5251 (305) 261-3446 Fax

Tamargo Echeverria, Ivis, DDS NPI #1649882523 125 NE 8th St Ste 1 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 888-0008 (305) 387-7023 Fax Provider Language(s): French, Spanish

Tamargo Echeverria, Ivis, DDS NPI #1649882523 13706 SW 56th St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Provider Language(s): French, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Tamargo Echeverria, Ivis, DDS NPI #1649882523 1437 NE 1st Ter Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-7:00 SA 9:00-3:00

Tamargo Echeverria, Ivis, DDS NPI #1649882523 4300 W Flagler St Ste 201 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 Tamargo Echeverria, Ivis, DMD NPI #1649882523 2900 W 12th Ave Ste 27 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 888-0008 (866) 206-6637 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* 

Tamargo Echeverria, Ivis, DMD NPI #1649882523 432 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33128 (305) 888-0008 *Provider Language(s): Spanish* 

Taveras, Sonia D, DDS, F NPI #1659493500 7892 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 261-8608 (305) 261-7608 Fax

Toirac, Maria M, DDS, F NPI #1790987543 3631 SW 87th Ave Miami, FL 33165 (305) 485-8427 (305) 485-8429 Fax

Tolmie, Christopher K, DDS, M NPI #1831639962 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (716) 814-8751 Fax

Tolmie, Christopher K, DDS, M NPI #1831639962 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Torres, Lina T, DMD, F NPI #1427407626 801 NW 37th Ave Ste 204 Miami, FL 33125 (305) 448-7119 (305) 501-2855 Fax

Torres, Yusleimys M, DMD NPI #1326600545 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

Torres, Yusleimys M, DMD NPI #1326600545 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

#### Torres, Yusleimys M, DMD

NPI #1326600545 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

# Traviesas Herrera, Eladio M, DDS, M

NPI #1992187876 4301 Palm Ave Ste F Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-8980 (786) 558-4956 Fax

# Traviesas Herrera, Eladio M, DDS, M

NPI #1992187876 7933 NW 2nd St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 261-5251 (305) 261-3446 Fax 1935 W 60th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 821-3344 (305) 821-3311 Fax Hours: M 9:00-2:00 TU 7:30-12:00 W 8:00-6:00 TH 8:00-3:00 F 7:30-12:00

508 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 362-0888 (305) 468-6101 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Triana, Lauren D, DMD, F NPI #1952534158 9541 SW 72nd St Miami, FL 33173 (305) 595-1239 (305) 595-1241 Fax

Trujillo, Madelene M, DDS, F NPI #1881835767 1843 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (786) 542-0977 (786) 275-4046 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

#### Tydir, Michelle, DMD, F

NPI #1326296278 11400 N Kendall Dr Ste 207 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-2254 (305) 271-0279 Fax

#### Ubieta Arbesu, Eduardo, DMD, M

NPI #1477992436 6701 Sunset Dr Ste 205 South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 669-8700 (305) 669-8398 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Ucros, Maria J, DMD, F NPI #1366833212 1518 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 823-2661 (305) 823-2761 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish

Ucros, Maria J, DMD, F NPI #1366833212 6710 Main St Ste 131 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 646-1630 (305) 646-1284 Fax

#### Uzunova Dimova, Kalina I, DDS, F

NPI #1245540947 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

Uzunova Dimova, Kalina I, DDS, F

NPI #1245540947 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

Uzunova Dimova, Kalina I, DDS, F

NPI #1245540947 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

Vaglio, Amanda N, DMD, F NPI #1558947507 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

If your plan does not cover additional routine dental services, or if you are not enrolled in an optional supplemental rider and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

# Dental

Vaglio, Amanda N, DMD, F NPI #1558947507 15213 SW 127th Ave Ste 3 Miami, FL 33177 (786) 870-4805 (786) 871-7741 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Valdes Castellanos, Lisset, DDS, F NPI #1437543105 9584 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 552-0702 (305) 552-0709 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Valdes Diaz, Alismei, DMD, F NPI #1689244204 805 N Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 410-6656 (786) 871-7311 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Valdes, Marilyn, DDS, F NPI #1104103910 4411 W Flagler St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 445-5515 (305) 445-5518 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

# Valdes, Martha B, DDS, F

NPI #1649605585 125 NE 8th St Ste 1 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4952 (305) 247-5744 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: SU 8:00-2:00 M-F 9:00-6:00 SA 9:00-2:00 Valdes, Martha B, DDS, F NPI #1649605585 13706 SW 56th St Ste 201-203 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Valdes, Martha B, DDS, F NPI #1649605585 1437 NE 1st Ter Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-W 9:00-5:00 TH-F 9:00-4:30

Valdes, Martha B, DDS, F NPI #1649605585 2900 W 12th Ave Ste 27 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Valdes, Martha B, DDS, F NPI #1649605585 4300 W Flagler St Ste 101 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 387-4954 (305) 387-7023 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Valdes, Martha B, DDS, F NPI #1649605585 432 NW 12th Ave Miami, FL 33128 (305) 387-4954 (866) 206-6637 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 Valls, Sandor, DDS, M NPI #1194255539 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 401 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-8591 (305) 444-6988 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Valls, Sandor, DMD, M NPI #1194255539 407 Lincoln Rd Ste 700 Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 532-6795 (305) 397-8396 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00

Vandenedes, William W, DDS, M NPI #1457563975

NPT # 1457563975 8163 Bird Rd Miami, FL 33155 (305) 264-4008 (305) 264-9716 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00

Vargas, Lauren A, DMD, F NPI #1164953634 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax

Vargas, Lauren A, DMD, F NPI #1164953634 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 891-2015 (305) 891-2121 Fax

Vasallo, Francisco, DDS, M NPI #1730207077 8782 SW 8th St Ste A Miami, FL 33174 (305) 552-5340 (305) 552-5985 Fax

# <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Vazana, Raphael, DDS, M NPI #1528170107 4841 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-2261 (305) 557-9242 Fax Hours: M 8:00-5:00 TU 9:00-6:00 W-TH 8:00-5:00 F-SA 9:00-12:00

#### Vazana, Todd A, DDS, M

NPI #1710234844 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax Provider Language(s): Chinese, Farsi, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Vazana, Todd A, DDS, M

NPI #1710234844 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax Provider Language(s): Chinese, Farsi, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Vazana, Todd A, DDS, M

NPI #1710234844 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax Provider Language(s): Chinese, Farsi, French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: SU 11:00-6:00 TU-SA 10:00-9:00

#### Vazquez Grillo, Lissandra M, DDS, F NPI #1952831711 1935 W 60th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 821-3344 (305) 821-3311 Fax

Vazquez, Jorge E, DMD, M NPI #1417163718 15100 NW 67th Ave Ste 101 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 762-4450 (305) 422-9596 Fax

#### Vazquez, Jorge E, DMD, M NPI #1417163718 1050 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-0050 (305) 325-0935 Fax

2375 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 856-2300 (305) 856-0921 Fax

Vazquez, Omar S, DDS, M NPI #1578078382 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (786) 814-8751 Fax

#### Vazquez, Omar S, DDS, M NPI #1578078382 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Vazquez, Omar S, DDS, M NPI #1578078382 15213 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (786) 870-4805 (786) 871-7741 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Vega, Sergio A, DMD, M NPI #1770925091 15802 NW 57th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 903-7519 (786) 513-0554 Fax Hours: SU-SA 8:00-8:00

Velasco, Rolando, DDS, M NPI #1598967853 1200 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 534-0076 (844) 897-5970 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Velasco, Rolando, DDS, M NPI #1598967853 12550 Biscayne Blvd Ste 110 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 534-0076 (855) 834-7320 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Velasco, Rolando, DDS, M NPI #1598967853 151 NW 11th St Ste E102 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4877 (844) 685-8584 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Velasco, Rolando, DDS, M NPI #1598967853 351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 504 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 642-3552 (305) 642-3554 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

7500 SW 8th St Ste 304 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-9686 (866) 274-4229 Fax

Vento, Yosvany J, DDS, M NPI #1033404819 1050 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-0050 (305) 325-0935 Fax

2375 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 856-2300 (305) 856-0921 Fax

Vento, Yosvany, DDS, M NPI #1033404819 3918 W 12th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 556-1770 (305) 556-1755 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Ventura, Norlis F, DDS NPI #1255832192 11336 SW 184th St Miami, FL 33157 (305) 251-4262 (786) 242-6351 Fax

Viamonte Montes De Oca, Yaritza, DDS, F NPI #1174018626 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206

(305) 821-4478 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Viamonte Montes De Oca, Yaritza, DDS, F NPI #1174018626

4410 W 16th Ave Ste 58 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-5224 (305) 826-0844 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Viamonte Montes De Oca, Yaritza, DDS, F NPI #1174018626 13920 SW 47th St Ste A105-106 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax

Viamonte Montes De Oca, Yaritza, DDS, F NPI #1174018626 4201 Palm Ave Ste 2D Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (786) 796-2270 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Vidal, Maria C, DDS, F NPI #1780749473 1380 NE Miami Gardens Dr Ste 132 Miami, FL 33179 (786) 517-6127 (305) 847-0184 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30-4:30

Viego, Rebeca W, DMD, F NPI #1053654475 20335 Old Cutler Rd Ste 200 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 238-6777 (305) 253-4055 Fax

Viego, Rebeca, DDS, F NPI #1053654475 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax Villanueva, Lourdes M, DMD, F NPI #1093800054 11760 SW 40th St Ste 112 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-6969 (305) 552-6775 Fax

Villar, Tania A, DDS, F NPI #1245320068 5232 W Flagler St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 442-0331 (305) 442-0664 Fax

Villar, Tania A, DDS, F NPI #1245320068 11498 Quail Roost Dr Miami, FL 33157 (786) 356-7246 (305) 232-4487 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-3:00 SA 8:00-2:00

Villavicencio, Yamile, DDS NPI #1831652411 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 554 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Villavicencio, Yamile, DDS NPI #1831652411 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Villavicencio, Yamile, DDS NPI #1831652411 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: SU 11:00-2:30 M-F 10:00-9:00 SA 9:00-9:00

#### Vinuela, Larry, DMD, M

NPI #1356515035 15801 S Dixie Hwy Ste 2 Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 255-4140 (305) 252-8323 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-5:00

#### Vinuela, Larry, DMD, M

NPI #1356515035 15124 Sunset Dr Miami, FL 33193 (305) 386-6300 (305) 386-2545 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* 

#### Vuelta, Floralba, DDS, F

NPI #1275930570 14981S S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33176 (305) 235-4075 (305) 235-4167 Fax

#### Walker, Dana T, DDS, F

NPI #1386200053 20612 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax

#### Walker, Dana T, DDS, F NPI #1386200053 5607 NW 27th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33142 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-3350 Fax Provider Language(s): French, Spanish

Walker, Dana T, DDS, F NPI #1386200053 901 E 10th Ave Ste 39 Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax

# Walker, Dana T, DDS, F

NPI #1386200053 490 Opa Locka Blvd Ste 100 Opa Locka, FL 33054 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax

5361 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-3350 Fax

#### Watson Hamilton, Sheri S, DDS, F

NPI #1053580639 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 (305) 254-4901 Fax

# Watson Hamilton, Sheri S, DDS, F

NPI #1053580639 19300 SW 376th St Homestead, FL 33034 (305) 246-4607 (305) 248-4715 Fax

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Watson Hamilton, Sheri S, DDS, F

NPI #1053580639 13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 231-0800 (786) 231-0805 Fax

Watson Hamilton, Sheri S, DDS,

#### F NPI #1053580639 18255 Homestead Ave Perrine, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 (305) 234-9656 Fax

810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 (305) 245-1161 Fax

13805 SW 264th St Homestead, FL 33032 (305) 258-6813 (305) 258-9858 Fax

13600 SW 312th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-6069 (305) 245-9412 Fax

#### Watson Hamilton, Sheri S, DMD, F NPI #1053580639 3831 Grand Ave Miami, FL 33133 (786) 245-2700

(786) 245-2733 Fax Watson Hamilton, Sheri S,

DMD, F

NPI #1053580639 6350 Sunset Dr South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 (786) 293-5508 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Watts, Taylor G, DDS, F NPI #1730434804 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax Provider Language(s): Chinese, Farsi, French Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Watts, Taylor G, DDS, F NPI #1730434804 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax Provider Language(s): Chinese, Farsi, French Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Watts, Taylor G, DDS, F NPI #1730434804 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax Provider Language(s): Chinese, Farsi, French Hours: SU 11:00-6:00 M 8:00-5:00 TU-TH 10:00-9:00 F 8:00-5:00 SA 10:00-9:00

Weatherly, Ambriel K, DDS NPI #1740924927 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (786) 814-8751 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Wilkins, Lorena N, DDS, F NPI #1669950192 4500 NW 7th St Miami, FL 33126 (305) 443-9206 (305) 821-4478 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Wilkins, Lorena N, DDS, F NPI #1669950192 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 58 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-5224 (305) 826-0844 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Wilkins, Lorena N, DDS, F NPI #1669950192 13920 SW 47th St # A-105 Miami, FL 33175 (786) 408-6651 (786) 706-1738 Fax

Wilkins, Lorena N, DDS, F NPI #1669950192 4201 Palm Ave Ste AA Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 456-6474 (305) 390-1650 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

266 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 823-9982 (786) 796-2270 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Yanes, Marnie A, DMD, F NPI #1407236052 17301 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 624-1371 (305) 514-0144 Fax Yanez Bravo, Maria A, DDS, F NPI #1891074183 909 N Miami Beach Blvd Ste 501 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 945-9333 (786) 522-9008 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 10:00-5:00

Yglesias Ruiz, Erick, DDS, M NPI #1427534239 5870 SW 8th St Ste 4 West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 407-1753 (305) 847-2676 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Yglesias Ruiz, Erick, DDS, M NPI #1427534239 1250 SW 27th Ave Ste 203 Miami, FL 33135 (305) 640-8347 (305) 640-8347 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Yusman Wirth, Linda, DDS, F NPI #1598082885 8729 SW 136th St Miami, FL 33176 (305) 255-5550 (305) 255-5560 Fax

Zacharewicz, Jenna M, DMD, F NPI #1316516966 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax

Zaman, Bisma, DDS, F NPI #1497478507 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Zaman, Bisma, DDS, F NPI #1497478507 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

#### Zaman, Bisma, DDS, F

NPI #1497478507 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

#### Zamora, Lyan T, DMD, F

NPI #1194008797 1050 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 856-2300 (305) 325-0935 Fax

2375 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 856-2300 (305) 856-0921 Fax

Zardon, Ramon A, DDS, M NPI #1679793715 5864 NW 183rd St Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 827-1700 (305) 827-3922 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:30-5:00 F 8:00-1:00 SA 8:00-12:30

#### Zawadzky, Javier M, DMD, M

NPI #1245541507 11300 NW 87th Ct Ste 141 Hialeah, FL 33018 (305) 392-0257 (305) 360-2989 Fax

#### NPI #1649453978 373 Westward Dr Miami Springs EL 33

Miami Springs, FL 33166 (305) 888-1742 (305) 223-8022 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Other, Spanish* Hours: M-TH 7:30-6:00 F 7:30-12:00 SA 8:00-12:00

Zayas, Francois, DDS, M

#### Zeig, Dana A, DMD, F NPI #1497131122 1400 NE Miami Gardens Dr Ste 215 N Miami Beach, FL 33179 (305) 956-9996 (305) 956-9997 Fax

Zinn, Michael R, DMD, M NPI #1336766856 2797 NE 207th St Ste 100 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 935-2797 (305) 937-4834 Fax

#### Zumaran, Diana, DMD, F NPI #1235860040 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (786) 814-8751 Fax

#### Zuniga, Juan C, DDS, M NPI #1033384235 258 E 49th St

258 E 49th St Hialeah, FL 33013 (305) 771-0874 (305) 824-3431 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Zuniga, Juan C, DDS, M NPI #1033384235 4155 SW 130th Ave Ste 104 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 771-0874 (305) 553-1039 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-4:00

#### Endodontics

Anguita, Juan C, DMD, M NPI #1245337161 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-3001 (305) 598-0315 Fax

# Benjamin, Yehuda J, DMD, M

NPI #1023320066 900 W 49th St Ste 400 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-1211 (305) 557-6360 Fax

# Blakeley, Rachel M, DDS, F

NPI #1104499227 17301 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 624-1371 (305) 623-7660 Fax *Provider Language(s): Farsi, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

# Blakeley, Rachel M, DDS, F

NPI #1104499227 7300 N Kendall Dr Ste 110 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-4476 (305) 514-0138 Fax *Provider Language(s): French, Hebrew, Hindi* 

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Blanco, Yamilet, DMD, F NPI #1063640282 7300 N Kendall Dr Ste 110 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-4476 (305) 514-0138 Fax

Castillo, Cindy J, DMD, F NPI #1922663400 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 891-2015 (305) 891-2121 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

Fields Heller, Rita A, DDS, F NPI #1265518807 17301 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 624-1371 (305) 514-0144 Fax

Fields Heller, Rita A, DDS, F NPI #1265518807 16209 NE 13th Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 940-9888 (305) 945-3354 Fax

Gad, Mahmoud S, DMD, M NPI #1497770218 290 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 239-8806 (305) 239-8806 Fax Gad, Mahmoud S, DMD, M NPI #1497770218 8694 NW 13th Ter Doral, FL 33126 (786) 837-7939 (786) 801-3258 Fax

Gad, Mahmoud S, DMD, M

NPI #1497770218 17776 NW 57th Ave Hialeah, FL 33015 (786) 579-1206 (786) 522-2672 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Gad, Mahmoud S, DMD, M NPI #1497770218 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Gad, Mahmoud S, DMD, M NPI #1497770218 805 N Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 410-6656 (786) 871-7311 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Gad, Mahmoud S, DMD, M NPI #1497770218 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 210-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Gad, Mahmoud S, DMD, M NPI #1497770218 12022 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (786) 623-5056 (786) 693-1787 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Gad, Mahmoud S, DMD, M NPI #1497770218 13623 S Dixie Hwy Ste 147 Palmetto Bay, FL 33176 (305) 330-9882 (305) 330-9883 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Gankin, Mikhail M, DMD, M NPI #1114112935 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax

Gankin, Mikhail M, DMD, M NPI #1114112935 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 891-2015 (305) 891-2121 Fax

Germann, Ryan J, DMD, M NPI #1083141469 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Gittess, Robert A, DDS, M NPI #1922137058 19913 Biscayne Blvd Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 935-1400 (305) 932-4538 Fax

Gittess, Robert A, DDS, M

NPI #1922137058 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Dental

Gittess, Robert A, DDS, M NPI #1922137058 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

Gittess, Robert A, DDS, M NPI #1922137058 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

Herrera, Douglas M, DDS, M NPI #1760624233 7300 N Kendall Dr Ste 110 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-4476 (305) 514-0138 Fax

Jaffe, Avery C, DDS, M NPI #1699023770 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (786) 814-8751 Fax

Jaffe, Avery C, DDS, M NPI #1699023770 290 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 239-8806 (305) 239-8806 Fax

Jaffe, Avery C, DDS, M NPI #1699023770 17776 NW 57th Ave Hialeah, FL 33015 (786) 579-1206 (786) 522-2672 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Jaffe, Avery C, DDS, M NPI #1699023770 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Jaffe, Avery C, DDS, M NPI #1699023770 12022 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (786) 623-5056 (786) 693-1787 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Jaffe, Avery C, DDS, M NPI #1699023770 13623 S Dixie Hwy Ste 147 Palmetto Bay, FL 33176 (305) 330-9882 (305) 330-9883 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Jaffe, Avery C, DDS, M NPI #1699023770 15213 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (786) 870-4805 (786) 871-7741 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Journo, Jonathan E, DMD, M NPI #1639777584 333 W 41st St Ste 818 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-0095 (305) 674-1553 Fax Staff Language(s): French Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Journo, Jonathan E, DMD, M NPI #1639777584 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 102 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 556-5600 (305) 556-5693 Fax Provider Language(s): French, Spanish Staff Language(s): French Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Mangan, Stephen J, DMD, M NPI #1316260854 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax

Mangan, Stephen J, DMD, M NPI #1316260854 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 North Miami, FL 33181 (058) 296-0015 (305) 891-2121 Fax

Medina, Nancy N, DMD, F NPI #1710994934 7300 N Kendall Dr Ste 110 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-4476 (305) 514-0138 Fax

Mehta, Siddarth, DMD NPI #1497343131 19086 NE 29th Ave Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 682-1554 (305) 682-1554 Fax

Mehta, Siddarth, DMD

NPI #1497343131 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 275-8875 (305) 598-0315 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Mehta, Siddarth, DMD NPI #1497343131 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 103 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 556-5600 (305) 556-5693 Fax

Mehta, Siddarth, DMD NPI #1497343131 8353 SW 124th St Ste 202 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 253-7227 (305) 253-7228 Fax

Oppenheimer, Steven M, DDS, M NPI #1184966996 2999 NE 191st St Ste 602 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 682-1795 (305) 682-1706 Fax

Oppenheimer, Steven M, DDS, M

NPI #1184966996 925 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 207 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 531-0841 (305) 531-2808 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:30-5:00 F 8:30-12:00

#### Pena, Sonia I, DMD, F

NPI #1528077476 19913 Biscayne Blvd Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 935-1400 (305) 932-4538 Fax

#### Posner, William N, DMD, M

NPI #1730203100 925 NE 30th Ter Ste 114 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 247-0099 (305) 247-0084 Fax Posner, William, DMD, M NPI #1730203100 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-3001 (305) 271-5077 Fax

Posner, William, DMD, M NPI #1730203100 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax

Posner, William, DMD, M NPI #1730203100 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33181 (058) 296-0015 (305) 891-2121 Fax

13400 SW 120th St Ste 302 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 255-3986 (305) 235-8782 Fax

Salbo, Fredericka, DMD, F NPI #1639560543 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (716) 814-8751 Fax

Salbo, Fredericka, DMD, F NPI #1639560543 805 N Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 410-6656 (786) 871-7311 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Salbo, Fredericka, DMD, F NPI #1639560543 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Sarmiento, Jeffrey E, DDS, M NPI #1184177560 3831 Grand Ave Miami, FL 33133 (786) 245-2700 (786) 245-2733 Fax

Sarmiento, Jeffrey E, DDS, M NPI #1184177560 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 (305) 254-4901 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish

Sarmiento, Jeffrey E, DDS, M NPI #1184177560 19300 SW 376th St Florida City, FL 33034 (305) 246-4607 (305) 248-4715 Fax

Sarmiento, Jeffrey E, DDS, M NPI #1184177560 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 (305) 245-1161 Fax

#### Sarmiento, Jeffrey E, DDS, M NPI #1184177560 13805 SW 264th St Naranja, FL 33032

(305) 258-6813 (305) 257-5971 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

#### Dental

#### Sarmiento, Jeffrey E, DDS, M NPI #1184177560 13600 SW 312th St Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 242-6049 (305) 242-1520 Fax

Sarmiento, Jeffrey E, DDS, M NPI #1184177560 6350 Sunset Dr South Miami, FL 33143 (786) 293-5500 (786) 293-5508 Fax

Sarmiento, Jeffrey E, DDS, M NPI #1184177560 13540 SW 135th Ave Miami, FL 33186 (786) 231-0800 (786) 231-0805 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish

Sarmiento, Jeffrey E, DDS, M NPI #1184177560 18255 Homestead Ave Perrine, FL 33157 (305) 234-7676 (305) 234-9656 Fax

Sarmiento, Jeffrey E, DDS, M NPI #1184177560 333 W 41st St Ste 818 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-0095 (305) 674-1553 Fax

Sas, Geoffrey L, DDS, M NPI #1407406218 333 W 41st St Ste 818 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-0095 (305) 674-1553 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00 Schiller, Christopher M, DDS, M NPI #1962901322 290 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 239-8806 (305) 239-8806 Fax

Schiller, Christopher M, DDS, M NPI #1962901322 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Schiller, Christopher M, DDS, M NPI #1962901322 13623 S Dixie Hwy Ste 147 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 330-9882 (305) 330-9883 Fax

15213 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (786) 870-4805 (786) 871-7741 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Suresh, Mithun, DDS NPI #1083096234 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

Suresh, Mithun, DDS NPI #1083096234 12022 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (786) 623-5056 (786) 693-1787 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Suresh, Mithun, DDS, M NPI #1083096234 925 NE 30th Ter Ste 114 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 247-0099 (305) 247-5249 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Suresh, Mithun, DDS, M NPI #1083096234 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 892-2960 (305) 891-2121 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

Suresh, Mithun, DDS, M NPI #1083096234 13400 SW 120th St Ste 302 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 255-3986 (305) 235-8782 Fax

7300 N Kendall Dr Ste 110 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-4476 (305) 514-0138 Fax Provider Language(s): French, Hebrew, Hindi, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Tink, Lauren, DMD, F NPI #1669967816 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (716) 814-8751 Fax

Tink, Lauren, DMD, F NPI #1669967816 290 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 239-8806 (305) 239-8806 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

If your plan does not cover additional routine dental services, or if you are not enrolled in an optional supplemental rider and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Tink, Lauren, DMD, F NPI #1669967816 8694 NW 13th Ter Doral, FL 33126 (786) 837-7939 (786) 801-3258 Fax

Tink, Lauren, DMD, F NPI #1669967816 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax

Tink, Lauren, DMD, F NPI #1669967816 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax

Tink, Lauren, DMD, F NPI #1669967816 13623 S Dixie Hwy Ste 147 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 330-9882 (305) 330-9883 Fax

#### **Periodontics**

Alvarez Rodriguez, Diane, DMD, F

NPI #1407141393 19913 Biscayne Blvd Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 935-1400 (305) 932-4538 Fax

Berkowitz, Steven H, DDS, M NPI #1982853339 925 NE 30th Ter Ste 114 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 247-0099 (305) 247-0084 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Cook, Raul R, DDS, M NPI #1720241797 11865 SW 26th St Ste C39 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 227-0600 (305) 227-6928 Fax

13876 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-4215 (305) 387-1200 Fax

Cook, Raul, DDS, M NPI #1720241797 2501 Coral Way Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 858-2545 (305) 858-0958 Fax

Corzo, Lorena M, DDS, F NPI #1225429038 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 891-2015 (305) 891-2121 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00 Daood, Rosemeen, DMD, F NPI #1649550310 6670 SW 117th Ave Miami, FL 33183 (305) 595-3400 (305) 595-5400 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-2:00

De Bruzos, Carlos A, DMD, M NPI #1801413364 290 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 239-8806 (305) 929-0379 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

De Bruzos, Carlos A, DMD, M NPI #1801413364 8694 NW 13th Ter Doral, FL 33126 (786) 837-7939 (786) 801-3258 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

De Bruzos, Carlos A, DMD, M NPI #1801413364 17776 NW 57th Ave Hialeah, FL 33015 (786) 579-1206 (786) 522-2672 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

De Bruzos, Carlos A, DMD, M NPI #1801413364 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

De Bruzos, Carlos A, DMD, M NPI #1801413364 805 N Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 410-6656 (786) 871-7311 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

De Bruzos, Carlos A, DMD, M NPI #1801413364 12022 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (786) 623-5056 (786) 693-1787 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

De Bruzos, Carlos A, DMD, M NPI #1801413364 13623 S Dixie Hwy Ste 147 Palmetto Bay, FL 33176 (305) 330-9882 (305) 330-9883 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

De Bruzos, Carlos A, DMD, M NPI #1801413364 15213 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (786) 870-4805 (786) 871-7741 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Del Amo, Ramiro E, DMD, M NPI #1316091754 299 Alhambra Cir Ste 202 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 441-0302 (305) 441-0177 Fax Hours: M-W 9:00-6:00 F 9:00-5:30

Del Amo, Ramiro E, DMD, M NPI #1316091754 4410 W 16th Ave Ste 50 Hialeah, FL 33012

(305) 441-0302 (305) 556-3006 Fax

Diaz, Jesus A, DDS, M NPI #1740496892 7000 W 12th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 557-5888 (305) 818-6677 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00 Fernandez, Zuleidy, DDS NPI #1669841565 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax

Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD NPI #1669841565 15213 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (786) 870-4805 (786) 871-7741 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD, F NPI #1669841565 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (716) 814-8751 Fax

Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD, F NPI #1669841565 290 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 239-8806 (305) 239-8806 Fax

Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD, F NPI #1669841565 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD, F NPI #1669841565 805 N Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 410-6656 (786) 871-7311 Fax Genet, David G, DDS, M NPI #1588864714 19080 NE 29th Ave Miami, FL 33180 (305) 932-6819 (305) 933-4051 Fax

Goncalves, Flavia M, DDS, F NPI #1609187434 13876 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-4215 (305) 387-1200 Fax Provider Language(s): Farsi, French, Hebrew Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Goncalves, Flavia M, DDS, F NPI #1609187434 19913 Biscayne Blvd Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 935-1400 (305) 932-4538 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Goncalves, Flavia M, DDS, F NPI #1609187434 20335 Old Cutler Rd Ste 200 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 238-6777 (305) 253-4055 Fax *Provider Language(s): Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Goncalves, Flavia M, DDS, F NPI #1609187434 2501 Coral Way Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 858-2545 (305) 858-0958 Fax Provider Language(s): Farsi, Hebrew, Spanish

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Goncalves, Flavia M, DDS, F NPI #1609187434 7300 N Kendall Dr Ste 110 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-4476 (305) 514-0138 Fax Provider Language(s): French, Hebrew, Hindi Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Gutt, Mark I, DMD, M

NPI #1265533194 975 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 304 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 538-2112 (305) 672-6056 Fax Hours: M-TU 9:00-5:00 W 9:00-3:00 TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-3:00

Hennessy, Michael P, DDS, M

NPI #1306019385 1050 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-0050 (305) 325-0935 Fax

2375 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 856-2300 (305) 856-0921 Fax

# Hill, Lindsay K, DMD, F

NPI #1619394194 290 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 239-8806 (305) 929-0379 Fax Staff Language(s): Greek, Spanish Hill, Lindsay K, DMD, F NPI #1619394194 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax Staff Language(s): Greek, Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Mazor, Dan, DDS, M

NPI #1558436931 747 Ponce De Leon Blvd Ste 401 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-8591 (305) 444-6988 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:30-6:00

Mendoza, Juan C, DMD, M NPI #1821326430 10721 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 225-3452 (305) 225-7630 Fax

Nielsen, Pamela L, DDS, F NPI #1124118245 7755 SW 87th Ave Ste 110 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 279-2828 (305) 279-1441 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

Nielsen, Pamela L, DDS, F

NPI #1124118245 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Nielsen, Pamela L, DDS, F NPI #1124118245 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Nielsen, Pamela L, DDS, F

NPI #1124118245 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax Hours: SU 11:00-2:30 M-F 10:00-9:00 SA 9:00-9:00

Ostroff, Leonard S, DDS, M NPI #1912081449 17301 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 624-1371 (305) 514-0144 Fax

Ostroff, Leonard S, DMD, M NPI #1912081449 13876 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-4215 (305) 387-1200 Fax

7300 N Kendall Dr Ste 110 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-4476 (305) 514-0138 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Pette, Gregory A, DDS, M NPI #1891921110 13876 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-4215

(305) 387-1200 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Pette, Gregory A, DDS, M NPI #1891921110 20335 Old Cutler Rd Ste 200 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 238-6777 (305) 253-4055 Fax

Pette, Gregory A, DDS, M NPI #1891921110 2501 Coral Way Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 858-2545 (305) 858-0958 Fax

Pette, Gregory A, DDS, M NPI #1891921110 7300 N Kendall Dr Ste 110 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-4476 (305) 514-0138 Fax

Ribeiro, Alexandre L, DDS, M NPI #1275785545 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-3001 (305) 598-0315 Fax

Rivas, Adrian A, DMD, M NPI #1538303714 11865 SW 26th St Ste C39 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 227-0600 (305) 227-6928 Fax

Rivas, Adrian A, DMD, M NPI #1538303714 20335 Old Cutler Rd Ste 200 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 238-6777 (305) 253-4055 Fax

Rivas, Adrian A, DMD, M NPI #1538303714 2501 Coral Way Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 858-2545 (305) 858-0958 Fax Rivas, Adrian A, DMD, M NPI #1538303714 7300 N Kendall Dr Ste 110 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-4476 (305) 514-0138 Fax

13876 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-4215 (305) 387-1200 Fax

Rodriguez, Adrian I, DMD, M NPI #1225118755 1075 NE 125th St Ste 201 North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 459-3179 (305) 899-2880 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish

Rodriguez, Adrian I, DMD, M NPI #1225118755 15801 S Dixie Hwy Ste B Palmetto Bay, FL 33157 (305) 255-4140 (305) 252-8323 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 9:00-5:00 TU 10:00-7:00 W-TH 9:00-5:00 F 8:00-2:00

Rodriguez, Adrian I, DMD, M NPI #1225118755 7300 N Kendall Dr Ste 110 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-4476 (305) 514-0138 Fax

Florida - Miami-Dade

Rodriguez, Adrian I, DMD, M NPI #1225118755 900 W 49th St Ste 400 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-1211 (305) 557-6360 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Rodriguez, Adrian I, DMD, M NPI #1225118755 15450 New Barn Rd Ste 101 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 557-7775 (305) 557-1267 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 9:00-5:00 W 9:00-7:00 TH 9:00-5:00 F 9:00-1:00

Rodriguez, Iveliss, DDS, F NPI #1962971200 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

Rodriguez, Iveliss, DMD, F NPI #1962971200 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

Rodriguez, Iveliss, DMD, F NPI #1962971200 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

# Roig, Mike, DMD, M

NPI #1275976599 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (716) 814-8751 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish

#### Roig, Mike, DMD, M

NPI #1275976599 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

#### Roig, Mike, DMD, M

NPI #1275976599 15213 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (786) 870-4805 (786) 871-7741 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

# Sani, Sasan B, DMD, M

NPI #1649402975 13876 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-4215 (305) 387-1200 Fax Sani, Sasan B, DMD, M NPI #1649402975 20335 Old Cutler Rd Ste 200 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 238-6777 (305) 253-4055 Fax

Sani, Sasan B, DMD, M NPI #1649402975 2501 Coral Way Coral Gables, FL 33145 (305) 858-2545

(305) 858-0958 Fax

Sani, Sasan B, DMD, M NPI #1649402975 7300 N Kendall Dr Ste 110 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 670-4476 (305) 514-0138 Fax

Simon, David S, DDS, M NPI #1508303587 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax

Simon, David S, DDS, M NPI #1508303587 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax

Simon, David S, DDS, M NPI #1508303587 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax

Stern, Shmuel Z, DDS, M NPI #1821151812 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 North Miami, FL 33181 (058) 296-0015 (305) 891-2121 Fax Valdivia, Zulema, DDS, F NPI #1578857454 12022 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (786) 623-5056 (786) 693-1787 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Valery Lara, Adriana C, DDS, F NPI #1376956920 2999 NE 191st St Ste 804 Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-1804 (305) 466-2889 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 204 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 891-2015 (305) 891-2121 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-6:00

Wang, Alexander I, DDS, M NPI #1609936277 333 W 41st St Ste 818 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-0095 (305) 674-1553 Fax Provider Language(s): Greek, Spanish

Wang, Alexander I, DDS, M NPI #1609936277 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 102 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 556-5600 (305) 556-5693 Fax Provider Language(s): Greek, Spanish

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

#### Zambrana, Luanna M, DMD, F NPI #1407396153 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (786) 814-8751 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Zambrana, Luanna M, DMD, F NPI #1407396153 290 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 239-8806 (305) 239-8806 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Zambrana, Luanna M, DMD, F

NPI #1407396153 8694 NW 13th Ter Doral, FL 33126 (786) 837-7939 (786) 801-3258 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish

Zambrana, Luanna M, DMD, F

NPI #1407396153 17776 NW 57th Ave Hialeah, FL 33015 (786) 579-1206 (786) 522-2672 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Zambrana, Luanna M, DMD, F NPI #1407396153 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Zambrana, Luanna M, DMD, F NPI #1407396153 805 N Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 410-6656 (786) 871-7311 Fax

Zambrana, Luanna M, DMD, F NPI #1407396153 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Zambrana, Luanna M, DMD, F NPI #1407396153 13623 S Dixie Hwy Ste 147 Palmetto Bay, FL 33176 (305) 330-9882 (305) 330-9883 Fax

Zambrana, Luanna M, DMD, F NPI #1407396153 15213 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (786) 870-4805 (786) 871-7741 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

# Florida - Miami-Dade

#### Surgery - Oral

Alsad, Lina, DMD, F NPI #1346653466 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (786) 814-8751 Fax

Alsad, Lina, DMD, F NPI #1346653466 290 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 239-8806 (305) 239-8806 Fax

Alsad, Lina, DMD, F NPI #1346653466 8694 NW 13th Ter Doral, FL 33126 (786) 837-7939 (786) 801-3258 Fax

Alsad, Lina, DMD, F NPI #1346653466 17776 NW 57th Ave Hialeah, FL 33015 (786) 579-1206 (786) 522-2672 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Alsad, Lina, DMD, F NPI #1346653466 805 N Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 410-6656 (786) 871-7311 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Alsad, Lina, DMD, F NPI #1346653466 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Alsad, Lina, DMD, F NPI #1346653466 12022 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (786) 623-5056 (786) 693-1787 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Alsad, Lina, DMD, F

NPI #1346653466 13623 S Dixie Hwy Ste 147 Palmetto Bay, FL 33176 (305) 330-9882 (305) 330-9883 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Alsad, Lina, DMD, F NPI #1346653466 15213 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (786) 870-4805 (786) 871-7741 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Amsalem, Avraham, DDS, M NPI #1073923017 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (786) 814-8751 Fax

Amundson, Melissa S, DDS, F NPI #1689823619 6670 SW 117th Ave Miami, FL 33183 (305) 595-3400 (305) 595-5400 Fax Berenstein, Daniel M, DDS, DMD, M NPI #1023437233 9971 W Flagler St Ste 220 Miami, FL 33174 (786) 418-3074 (786) 619-3746 Fax

Staff Language(s): German, Hebrew Hours: M-TH 8:00-5:00 F 8:00-4:00

Berenstein, Daniel M, DMD, M NPI #1023437233 8694 NW 13th Ter Doral, FL 33126 (786) 837-7939 (786) 801-3258 Fax Provider Language(s): German, Hebrew Staff Language(s): German, Hebrew

Caceres, Johanny, DDS, M NPI #1588865240 3860 SW 8th St Ste 201 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 446-8511 (305) 443-0008 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Cardenas, Luis E, DDS, M NPI #1912965930 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 305 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 300-6485 (305) 300-6485 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30-4:30

Cardenas, Luis E, DDS, M NPI #1912965930 975 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 204 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-8001 (305) 672-1680 Fax Celis, Victor, DDS, M NPI #1417444167 290 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 239-8806 (305) 929-0379 Fax

Celis, Victor, DMD, M NPI #1417444167 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (786) 814-8751 Fax

Crosby, Mary C, DDS, F NPI #1194761213 20612 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Crosby, Mary C, DDS, F NPI #1194761213 5607 NW 27th Ave Ste 2 Miami, FL 33142 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-3350 Fax

Crosby, Mary C, DDS, F NPI #1194761213 901 E 10th Ave Ste 39 Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Crosby, Mary C, DDS, F NPI #1194761213 490 Opa Locka Blvd Ste 100 Opa Locka, FL 33054 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

5361 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 637-6400 (305) 418-2759 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Eisner, Jeffrey M, DMD, M NPI #1982692174 11020 SW 88th St Ste 106 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 279-8600 (305) 279-6918 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 9:00-5:00 W 9:00-9:00 TH-F 9:00-5:00

Friedman, Kurt E, DDS, M NPI #1477511491 21110 Biscayne Blvd Ste 305 Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 300-6485 (305) 300-6485 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30-4:30

Friedman, Kurt E, DDS, M NPI #1477511491 975 Arthur Godfrey Rd Ste 204 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 535-8001 (305) 672-1680 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00-5:30 SA 9:00-12:30

Grider, Joseph R, DDS, M NPI #1881895910 925 NE 30th Ter Ste 104 Homestead, FL 33033 (305) 247-0099 (305) 247-0084 Fax Grider, Joseph R, DDS, M NPI #1881895910 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-3001 (305) 598-0315 Fax

Grider, Joseph R, DDS, M NPI #1881895910 333 W 41st St Ste 818 Miami Beach, FL 33140 (305) 674-0095 (305) 674-1553 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00-5:00

Hew, Damion A, DMD, M NPI #1801060967 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 102 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 556-3313 (305) 556-5693 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish

Hew, Damion, DMD, M NPI #1801060967 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-3001 (305) 598-0315 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish

13400 SW 120th St Ste 302 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 255-3986 (305) 235-8782 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Hines, Jerri D, DDS, F NPI #1861552770 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 210-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Kogan, Mark, DMD, M

NPI #1043630197 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-3001 (305) 598-0315 Fax *Provider Language(s): Russian Staff Language(s): Russian* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Kogan, Mark, DMD, M NPI #1043630197 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 102 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 556-5600 (305) 556-5693 Fax *Provider Language(s): Russian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Russian* Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Layne, Jerry M, DDS, M NPI #1679654644 900 W 49th St Ste 400 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-1211 (305) 557-6360 Fax

Ledoux, Andre C, DDS, M NPI #1407161714 1455 NW 107th Ave Ste 584 Doral, FL 33172 (305) 597-8787 (305) 597-8617 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

#### Ledoux, Andre C, DDS, M NPI #1407161714 20505 S Dixie Hwy Ste 1683 Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 232-3737 (305) 232-3735 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Ledoux, Andre C, DDS, M NPI #1407161714 1665 W 49th St Ste 1484 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-7779 (305) 828-7651 Fax Hours: SU 11:00-6:00 TU-SA 10:00-9:00

Okasha, Mohammad I, DMD, M NPI #1376866186 3120 N Miami Ave Miami, FL 33127 (786) 724-0418 (786) 814-8751 Fax

Okasha, Mohammad I, DMD, M NPI #1376866186 290 Alhambra Cir Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 239-8806 (305) 239-8806 Fax

Okasha, Mohammad I, DMD, M NPI #1376866186 805 N Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 410-6656 (786) 871-7311 Fax

Okasha, Mohammad I, DMD, M NPI #1376866186 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax

Oppenheimer, Eli C, DDS, M NPI #1174866339 13400 SW 120th St Ste 310 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 255-3986 (305) 235-8782 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00 Perez-Rosich, Ramon A, DMD, M

NPI #1114138617 18300 NW 62nd Ave Ste 120 Miami Gardens, FL 33015 (305) 570-1777 (954) 693-0085 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish

Rand, Matthew K, DMD, M NPI #1740407030 1050 NW 14th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33136 (305) 325-0050 (305) 325-0935 Fax

Rand, Matthew K, DMD, M NPI #1740407030 9503 NE 2nd Ave Miami Shores, FL 33138 (786) 310-4816 (786) 623-0927 Fax

2375 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33145 (305) 856-2300 (305) 856-0921 Fax Staff Language(s): French, Spanish

# Rodriguez Feo, Carlos J, DDS, M

NPI #1023089950 6601 SW 80th St Ste 125 Miami, FL 33143 (305) 665-3721 (305) 665-3602 Fax

Rodriguez Feo, Carlos J, DDS, M

NPI #1023089950 900 W 49th St Ste 400 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 558-1211 (305) 557-6360 Fax Saenz, Regina H, DDS, F NPI #1417047218 9408 SW 87th Ave Ste 101 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-3001 (305) 598-0315 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00-5:00

Saenz, Regina H, DDS, F NPI #1417047218 7150 W 20th Ave Ste 102 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 556-3313 (305) 556-5693 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* 

Saenz, Regina H, DDS, F NPI #1417047218 950 N Krome Ave Ste 204 Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 245-6633 (305) 245-9633 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30-5:00

Saenz, Regina H, DDS, F NPI #1417047218 752 W 29th St Ste 17 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-9786 (305) 885-7682 Fax

Schneider, Justin, DMD, M NPI #1881074425 13400 SW 120th St Ste 302 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 255-3986 (305) 235-8782 Fax

Torres, Luis A, DMD, M NPI #1801977582 17301 NW 27th Ave Ste A1 Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 624-1371 (305) 514-0144 Fax Hours: M-SA 9:00-5:00

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Torres, Luis A, DMD, M NPI #1801977582 7300 N Kendall Dr Ste 110 Coral Gables, FL 33156 (305) 670-4476 (305) 514-0138 Fax

Tursun, Ramzey A, DDS, M NPI #1275712440 11400 N Kendall Dr Ste 207 Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-7777 (305) 271-0279 Fax

<sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

This page is intentionally left blank.

1071

# VISION

# Vision care

Members whose benefits include additional vision care, such as preventative eye exams and eyewear, may see the following vision providers. Not all network vision providers may be included in this list. This list may change. Please see your Evidence of Coverage for details about plan benefits, limitations and exclusions.

**Note:** For Medicare-covered vision care (medical conditions of the eye, glaucoma screenings, cataract services, etc.), see the **Specialists** section of this directory.

If your plan does not include additional vision care benefits and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

# Florida

#### Franklin

19 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Perrotta, Sara A, OD, F NPI #1275883779 3601 Gender Rd Canal Winchester, OH 43110 (305) 254-1519 (305) 971-6270 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM

# Miami-Dade

# 13 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup>

Ageyeva, Veronika, OD, F NPI #1245602895 16853 NE 2nd Ave Ste 201 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 654-8810 (305) 654-8839 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 13 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Beteta, Nhu T, OD, F NPI #1740475870 16853 NE 2nd Ave Ste 201 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 654-8810 (305) 654-8839 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

13 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Carrero, Veronica M, OD, F NPI #1164688073 16853 NE 2nd Ave Ste 201 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 654-8810 (305) 654-8839 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

13 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Castillo, Jose A, OD, M NPI #1568482628 16853 NE 2nd Ave Ste 201 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 654-8810 (305) 654-8839 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 13 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Cordova, Maria D, OD, F NPI #1528104718 16853 NE 2nd Ave North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 654-8810 (305) 654-8839 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

13 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Dauber, Galina, OD, F NPI #1669580775 16853 NE 2nd Ave Ste 201 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 654-8810 (305) 654-8839 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

13 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Pitts, Jessica M, OD, F NPI #1275883779 16853 NE 2nd Ave Ste 201 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 654-8810 (305) 654-8839 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

If your plan does not cover additional routine vision care services and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

13 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Stern, Jodi L, OD, F NPI #1629059381 16853 NE 2nd Ave Ste 201 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 654-8810 (305) 654-8839 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

18 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Plana, Melissa M, OD, F NPI #1790066900 306 W 41st St Miami, FL 33140 (305) 535-1500 (305) 673-1038 Fax Hours: TU-F 9:00AM-4:30PM

# 19 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup>

Carrero, Veronica M, OD, F NPI #1164688073 11000 SW 211th St Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 254-1519 (305) 971-6270 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM

# 19 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup>

Castillo, Jose A, OD, M NPI #1568482628 11000 SW 211th St Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 254-1519 (305) 971-6270 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM 19 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Dauber, Galina, OD, F NPI #1669580775 11000 SW 211th St Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 254-1519 (305) 971-6270 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM

19 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> De Leon, Michelle N, OD, F NPI #1760739809 11000 SW 211th St Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 254-1519 (305) 971-6270 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM

#### 19 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Stern, Jodi L, OD, F NPI #1629059381 11000 SW 211th St Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 254-1519 (305) 971-6270 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM

19 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Thomas-Burke, Gillian A, OD, F NPI #1821155466 11000 SW 211th St Cutler Bay, FL 33189 (305) 254-1519 (305) 971-6270 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-5:00PM 22 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Carrero, Veronica M, OD, F NPI #1164688073 11701 Mills Dr Miami, FL 33183 (305) 270-2755 (305) 279-5061 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

22 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Castillo, Jose A, OD, M NPI #1568482628 11701 Mills Dr Miami, FL 33183 (305) 270-2755 (305) 279-5061 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

22 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Dauber, Galina, OD, F NPI #1669580775 11701 Mills Dr Miami, FL 33183 (305) 270-2755 (305) 279-5061 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

22 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> De Leon, Michelle N, OD, F NPI #1760739809 11701 Mills Dr Miami, FL 33183 (305) 270-2755 (305) 279-5061 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

If your plan does not cover additional routine vision care services and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

22 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Pitts, Jessica M, OD, F NPI #1275883779 11701 Mills Dr Miami, FL 33183 (305) 270-2755 (305) 279-5061 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

22 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Stern, Jodi L, OD, F NPI #1629059381 11701 Mills Dr Miami, FL 33183 (305) 270-2755 (305) 279-5061 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

# 22 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup>

Thomas-Burke, Gillian A, OD, F NPI #1821155466 11701 Mills Dr Miami, FL 33183 (305) 270-2755 (305) 279-5061 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

# 25 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup>

Beteta, Nhu T, OD, F NPI #1740475870 440 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-5071 (305) 817-1416 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM 25 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Plana, Melissa M, OD, F NPI #1790066900 440 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 828-5071 (305) 817-1416 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

29 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Carrero, Veronica M, OD, F NPI #1164688073 3233 Palm Ave Ste 100 Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-0660 (305) 888-0156 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM

# 29 South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup>

Plana, Melissa M, OD, F NPI #1790066900 3233 Palm Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 826-0660 (305) 888-0156 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM

# 305 Vision<sup>3,9,9</sup>

Evans, Shannon M, OD, F NPI #1205184488 9569 S Dixie Hwy Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 424-8451 (305) 424-8526 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-SA 10:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: www.foreyes.com Abita Eye Group LLC<sup>3</sup> Bach, Miriam, OD, F NPI #1801200977 10676 NW 19th St Doral, FL 33172 (305) 403-3937 (305) 403-6967 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-2:30PM

12750 NW 17th St Unit 201 Miami, FL 33182 (786) 465-4836 (305) 675-3370 Fax Hours: M-W 8:30AM-4:30PM TH-F 8:30AM-2:30PM

7330 NW 36th St Ste 4 Miami, FL 33166 (305) 465-7509 (305) 723-1910 Fax Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-6:00PM

Abita Eye Group LLC<sup>3</sup> Calero, Gisselle S, OD, F NPI #1619592607 10676 NW 19th St Doral, FL 33172 (786) 465-4836 (305) 675-3370 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-2:30PM

12750 NW 17th St Unit 201 Miami, FL 33182 (786) 465-4836 (305) 675-3370 Fax Hours: M-W 8:30AM-4:30PM TH-F 8:30AM-2:30PM

7330 NW 36th St Ste 4 Miami, FL 33166 (305) 465-7509 (305) 723-1910 Fax Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-6:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

If your plan does not cover additional routine vision care services and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Abita Eye Group LLC<sup>3</sup> Casas, Maria M, OD, F NPI #1851438519 10676 NW 19th St Doral, FL 33172 (786) 465-4836 (305) 723-1910 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-2:30PM

12750 NW 17th St Unit 201 Miami, FL 33182 (786) 465-4836 (305) 723-1910 Fax Hours: M-W 8:30AM-4:30PM TH-F 8:30AM-2:30PM

7330 NW 36th St Miami, FL 33166 (305) 465-7509 (305) 723-1910 Fax Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-6:00PM

Abita Eye Group LLC<sup>3</sup> Gutierrez, Jeannine, OD, F NPI #1790169472 10676 NW 19th St Doral, FL 33172 (786) 465-4836 (305) 723-1910 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-2:30PM

12750 NW 17th St Unit 201 Miami, FL 33182 (786) 465-4836 (305) 723-1910 Fax Hours: M-W 8:30AM-4:30PM TH-F 8:30AM-2:30PM 7330 NW 36th St Miami, FL 33166 (305) 465-7509 (305) 723-1910 Fax Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-6:00PM

Abita Eye Group LLC<sup>3</sup> Otero, Melissa, OD, F

NPI #1457904765 10676 NW 19th St Doral, FL 33172 (786) 465-4836 (305) 675-3370 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-2:30PM

12750 NW 17th St Unit 201 Miami, FL 33182 (786) 465-4836 (305) 723-1910 Fax Hours: M-W 8:30AM-4:30PM TH-F 8:30AM-2:30PM

7330 NW 36th St Ste 4 Miami, FL 33166 (305) 465-7509 (305) 723-1910 Fax Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-6:00PM

Abita Eye Group LLC<sup>3</sup> Vidal, Lisbet, OD, F NPI #1235563040 10676 NW 19th St Doral, FL 33172 (786) 465-4836 (305) 723-1910 Fax Hours: M-TH 8:30AM-4:30PM F 8:30AM-2:30PM

12750 NW 17th St Unit 201 Miami, FL 33182 (786) 465-4836 (305) 723-1910 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-W 8:30AM-4:30PM TH-F 8:30AM-2:30PM 7330 NW 36th St Miami, FL 33166 (305) 465-7509 (305) 723-1910 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-6:00PM

#### Adriazola Eye Group<sup>3</sup>

Adriazola, Shirley V, OD, F NPI #1609495019 5786 SW 8th St West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 262-7273 (305) 262-8228 Fax Hours: M 10:00AM-3:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM

9231 W Flagler St Ste C104 Miami, FL 33174 (305) 779-2723 (305) 553-3431 Fax Hours: TU-SA 10:00AM-5:00PM

# Advanced Vision Care of Kendall<sup>3</sup>

Adriazola, Shirley, OD, F NPI #1609495019 11605 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 982-8927 (305) 647-6120 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

If your plan does not cover additional routine vision care services and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

Advanced Vision Care of Kendall<sup>3</sup> Benitez-Kreyborg, Damaris C, OD, F NPI #1275947772 11605 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 982-8927 (305) 647-6120 Fax Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Advanced Vision Care of Kendall<sup>3</sup> Cohen, Coral, OD, F NPI #1205282589 11605 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 982-8927 (305) 647-6120 Fax *Provider Language(s): Hebrew, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Advanced Vision Care of Kendall<sup>3</sup> Cukierman, Amir, OD, M NPI #1336351543 11605 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 982-8927 (305) 647-6120 Fax *Provider Language(s): French, Hebrew, Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://ADVANCEDVISIONCAR EFLORIDA.COM/ Advanced Vision Care of Kendall<sup>3</sup> Draper, Leslie A, OD, M NPI #1083713622 11605 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 982-8927 (305) 647-6120 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

# Advanced Vision Care of Kendall<sup>3</sup>

Gomez, Michael A, OD, M NPI #1336351543 11605 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 982-8927 (305) 647-6120 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Advanced Vision Care of Kendall<sup>3</sup> Ledda, Diego A, OD, M NPI #1518370840 11605 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 982-8927 (305) 647-6120 Fax Provider Language(s): French, Italian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): French, Italian, Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

### Advanced Vision Care of Kendall<sup>3</sup> Lopez, Jacquelyn M, OD, F NPI #1336351543 11605 N Kendall Dr

Miami, FL 33176 (305) 982-8927 (305) 647-6120 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

#### Advanced Vision Care of Kendall<sup>3</sup> Misdraji, Rosalyn, OD, F NPI #1336351543 11605 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 982-8927 (305) 647-6120 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish*

Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

# Advanced Vision Care of Kendall<sup>3</sup>

Perez, Robert, OD, M NPI #1568034551 11605 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 982-8927 (305) 647-6120 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

If your plan does not cover additional routine vision care services and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

1075

Advanced Vision Care of Kendall<sup>3</sup> Price, Noel B, OD, M NPI #1871788141 11605 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 982-8927 (305) 647-6120 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

# Advanced Vision Care of Kendall<sup>3</sup>

Sanford, Amanda M, OD, F NPI #1801102280 11605 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 982-8927 (305) 647-6120 Fax Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

# Advanced Vision Care of Kendall<sup>3</sup>

Vazquez, Balmary, OD, F NPI #1124270905 11605 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 982-8927 (305) 647-6120 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: ADVANCEDVISIONCARE.COM Advanced Vision Care<sup>3</sup> Adriazola, Shirley V, OD, F NPI #1609495019 1770 W 32nd Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-4477 (305) 885-2396 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Advanced Vision Care<sup>3</sup> Cohen, Coral, OD, F NPI #1205282589 1770 W 32nd Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-4477 (305) 885-2396 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

#### Advanced Vision Care<sup>3</sup>

Cukierman, Amir, OD, M NPI #1336351543 1770 W 32nd Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-4477 (305) 885-2396 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: HTTP://ADVANCEDVISIONCAR EFLORIDA.COM/

Advanced Vision Care<sup>3</sup> Draper, Leslie A, OD, M NPI #1083713622 1770 W 32nd Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-4477 (305) 885-2396 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Advanced Vision Care<sup>3</sup> Gomez, Michael A, OD, M NPI #1336351543 1770 W 32nd Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-4477 (305) 885-2396 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: advancedvisioncareflorida.com

Advanced Vision Care<sup>3</sup> Gomez, Peter L, OD, M NPI #1639262645 1770 W 32nd Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-4477 (305) 885-2396 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Advanced Vision Care<sup>3</sup> Ledda, Diego A, OD, M NPI #1518370840 1770 W 32nd Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-4477 (305) 885-2396 Fax Provider Language(s): French, Italian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): French, Italian, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Advanced Vision Care<sup>3</sup> Lopez, Jacquelyn M, OD, F NPI #1609259134 1770 W 32nd Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-4477 (305) 885-2396 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

#### Advanced Vision Care<sup>3</sup>

Misdraji, Rosalyn, OD, F NPI #1336351543 1770 W 32nd Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-4477 (305) 885-2396 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Advanced Vision Care<sup>3</sup> Perez, Robert, OD, M NPI #1568034551 1770 W 32nd Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-4477 (305) 885-2396 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

#### Advanced Vision Care<sup>3</sup>

Price, Noel B, OD, M NPI #1871788141 1770 W 32nd Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-4477 (305) 885-2396 Fax Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Advanced Vision Care<sup>3</sup> Sanford, Amanda M, OD, F NPI #1801102280 1770 W 32nd Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-4477 (305) 885-2396 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Advanced Vision Care<sup>3</sup> Vazquez, Balmary, OD, F NPI #1124270905 1770 W 32nd Pl Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 885-4477 (305) 885-2396 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: ADVANCEDVISIONCARE.COM

Alan Grossman OD (9)<sup>3</sup> Grossman, Alan S, OD, M NPI #1326111592 18557 W Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33180 (305) 466-0777 (305) 466-0773 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 9:00AM-2:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.GROSSMANEYE CENTER.COM/

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Alan Grossman OD (9)<sup>3</sup> Grossman, Scott J, OD, M NPI #1750484564 18557 W Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33180 (305) 446-0777 (305) 466-0773 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM

Ashly Weissfield PA<sup>3</sup> Weissfield, Ashly K, OD, F NPI #1184658536 18809 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-4303 (305) 792-5803 Fax Hours: M-SA 10:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: www.foreyes.com

Beraja Medical Institute<sup>3</sup> Farnan, Kyler, OD, M NPI #1568198158 2550 S Douglas Rd Ste 100 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 (305) 770-6079 Fax Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:30PM

Beraja Medical Institute<sup>3</sup> Hearing, Milton R, OD, M NPI #1255392239 2550 S Douglas Rd Ste 100 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 (305) 770-6079 Fax Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:30PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Beraja Medical Institute<sup>3</sup> Martinez, Maria, OD, F NPI #1851990584 2550 S Douglas Rd Ste 100 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 (305) 770-6079 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Beraja Medical Institute<sup>3</sup> Misiorowski, Jessica C, OD, F NPI #1679209027 2550 S Douglas Rd Ste 100 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 (305) 770-6079 Fax Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:30PM

Beraja Medical Institute<sup>3</sup> Sharfuddin, Maheen T, OD, M NPI #1740991090 2550 S Douglas Rd Ste 100 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 (305) 770-6079 Fax Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:30PM

Best Vision Eye Care Center<sup>3</sup> Martin, Yamaris, OD, F NPI #1740459254 13980 SW 47th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 225-3043 (786) 504-9856 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

#### Betty Borsky OD PA<sup>3</sup> Borsky, Betty L, OD, F

NPI #1881647568 7535 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 821-3832 (305) 821-5271 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-3:00PM Web Address: www.foreyes.com

Betty Borsky OD PA<sup>3</sup> Merenstein Reese, Amy, OD, F NPI #1952563074 7535 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 821-3832 (305) 821-5271 Fax Hours: M-F 10:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-3:00PM

Blue Vision Corporation<sup>3</sup> Davis, Jean M, OD, F NPI #1457442857 1558 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 556-0272 (305) 556-1308 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 10:00AM-5:00PM W 9:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 10:00AM-5:00PM Bread of Life Vision<sup>3</sup> Sanchez, Alberto S, OD, M NPI #1821456450 15601 SW 127th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (305) 964-3852 (305) 235-4443 Fax *Provider Language(s): Interpretive Services, Spanish* Hours: M 10:00AM-7:00PM TU 4:00PM-10:00PM W-SA 10:00AM-7:00PM Web Address: www.walmart.com/cp/Walmart-Vision-Centers/1078944

Brilliant Eyecare<sup>3</sup> Olive, Zuriany I, OD, F NPI #1548576036 7875 SW 104th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 253-9038 (786) 254-1049 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 10:30AM-6:30PM TU-W 8:30AM-4:30PM TH 10:30AM-6:30PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM

Buena Vista Vision Club<sup>3</sup> Diaz Padron, Lieta, OD, F NPI #1720210297 4234 SW 152nd Ave Miami, FL 33185 (786) 542-5712 (786) 391-0205 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Vision

#### C Justin Holcomb OD LLC<sup>3</sup> Holcomb, Christopher J, OD, M NPI #1447483359 8410 W Flagler St Ste 201 Miami, FL 33144 (305) 220-7555 (305) 220-6020 Fax Hours: SU 12:00PM-5:00PM M-TU 9:00AM-7:00PM W 9:00AM-6:00PM TH 9:00AM-7:00PM F 9:00AM-3:30PM SA 9:00AM-4:00PM

Cano Health<sup>3</sup>

Young, Guy M, OD, M NPI #1245379221 8300 W Flagler St Ste 112 West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 553-0270 (305) 553-0670 Fax Hours: SU 12:00PM-6:00PM M-F 8:00AM-2:00PM SA 10:00AM-2:00PM

#### Care Optica<sup>3</sup> Villalonga, Haisel, OD NPI #1922331735 12885 SW 42nd St Miami, FL 33175 (786) 953-5583 Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-3:00PM

#### Care Optical LLC<sup>3</sup> Bolanos, Melody, OD, F NPI #1972850113 2765 NW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33122 (305) 933-0788 (786) 558-0911 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-3:00PM

Charmaine Thomas OD<sup>3</sup> Thomas, Charmaine M, OD, F NPI #1861530131 14784 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33196 (305) 383-3399 (305) 383-3390 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 10:00AM-3:30PM Web Address: HTTPS://WWW.DRTHOMASVIS IONCARE.COM/

Charmaine Thomas OD<sup>3</sup> Thomas, Richard D, OD, M NPI #1861530131 14784 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33196 (305) 383-3399 (305) 383-3390 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 10:00AM-3:30PM

Community Health of South Florida (Optical Only)<sup>3</sup> Davidson, Jennifer, OD, F NPI #1689110785 10300 SW 216th St Cutler Bay, FL 33190 (305) 253-5100 (305) 254-4901 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

### Florida - Miami-Dade

1079

Cukierman and Koepnick Eyecare<sup>3</sup> Koepnick, Lance M, OD, M NPI #1801896394 11654 N Kendall Dr Miami, FL 33176 (305) 271-1364 (305) 596-4237 Fax Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-7:00PM W 9:00AM-7:00PM TH 9:00AM-7:00PM SA 9:00AM-3:00PM

Daluz Optical<sup>3</sup> Villalonga, Haisel, OD, F NPI #1922331735 4528 W 12th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 557-6777 (305) 557-6377 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-SA 10:00AM-5:00PM

Dan and Hoffman Md`s PA<sup>3</sup> Williams, Lanelle, OD, F NPI #1508855537 1701 NE 164th St Ste 200 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 947-0027 (305) 945-8734 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:30PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

dba Laria Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Bello, Claudia C, OD, F NPI #1356844104 5785 Bird Rd Ste B Miami, FL 33155 (305) 225-1145 (305) 225-5158 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: www.lariaeyecare.com

dba Laria Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Fischer, Vicky S, OD, F NPI #1174787410 5785 Bird Rd Ste B Miami, FL 33155 (305) 225-1145 (305) 225-5158 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: www.lariaeyecare.com

#### dba Laria Eye Care<sup>3</sup>

Laria, Lianette, OD, F NPI #1437105962 5785 Bird Rd Ste B Miami, FL 33155 (305) 225-1145 (305) 225-5158 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: www.lariaeyecare.com dba Laria Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Perez, Aurora, OD, F NPI #1811160187 5785 Bird Rd Ste B Miami, FL 33155 (305) 225-1145 (305) 225-5158 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: www.lariaeyecare.com

dba Laria Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Perez, Diana, OD, F NPI #1295263903 5785 Bird Rd Ste B Miami, FL 33155 (305) 225-1145 (305) 225-5158 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: www.lariaeyecare.com

dba Optical Arias<sup>3</sup> Cabanas, Janet, OD, F NPI #1083268833 9160 NW 122nd St Unit 28 Hialeah, FL 33018 (305) 512-4408 (855) 319-7219 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 10:00AM-5:00PM SA 10:00AM-2:00PM dba U C Eyecare LLC<sup>3</sup> Rozada, Laura, OD, F NPI #1568934438 15105 NW 77th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 364-3737 (305) 455-2738 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

Devista Optical<sup>3</sup> Borrego, Mayden, OD, F NPI #1396078796 8485 Bird Rd Ste 103 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 223-6142 (305) 552-0424 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Devista Optical<sup>3</sup> Reyes, Amanda M, OD, F NPI #1700445772 8485 Bird Rd Ste 103 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 223-6142 (305) 552-0824 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

#### Doctors of Vision<sup>3</sup> Chin, Gregory W, OD, M NPI #1588708812 11423 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (305) 551-6200 (305) 551-3696 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-W 10:00AM-6:00PM TH 10:00AM-4:00PM F 10:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-4:00PM

#### Doral Eye Center<sup>3</sup>

Espinoza, Lori L, OD, F NPI #1932274826 9578 NW 41st St Doral, FL 33178 (305) 406-3040 (305) 406-9454 Fax Provider Language(s): Creole, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Portuguese, Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Creole, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M 10:00AM-6:00PM TU 10:00AM-2:00PM W-F 10:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-4:00PM

#### Dr Lang Eye Care LLC<sup>3</sup>

Lang, Erica M, OD, F NPI #1225652019 7360 SW 107th Ave Miami, FL 33173 (305) 412-4840 (305) 412-4839 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 11:00AM-5:00PM W 3:00PM-7:00PM SA 10:00AM-5:00PM Dr Medina's Optical<sup>3</sup> Medina, Ariel, OD, M NPI #1316056336 8247 SW 124th St Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 233-1330 (305) 233-1362 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 10:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: HTTP://WWW.DRMEDINASOP TICAL.COM/

Dr Stephen Houghton PA<sup>3</sup> Espinoza, Lori L, OD, F NPI #1932274826 12640 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 273-1060 (305) 273-8018 Fax Hours: SU 12:00PM-4:00PM M-TH 9:00AM-7:00PM F-SA 9:00AM-6:00PM

9569 S Dixie Hwy Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 665-3279 (305) 661-3435 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-7:00PM F-SA 9:00AM-6:00PM

#### Dr Stephen Houghton PA<sup>3</sup> Houghton, Stephen M, OD, M NPI #1427085455 12640 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 273-1060 (305) 273-8018 Fax

Provider Language(s): Spanish Hours: SU 12:00PM-4:00PM M-TH 9:00AM-7:00PM F-SA 9:00AM-7:00PM Web Address: www.foreyes.com

9231 W Flagler St Ste 104C Miami, FL 33174 (305) 273-7790 (305) 273-8018 Fax Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-6:00PM

9569 S Dixie Hwy Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 665-3279 (305) 661-3435 Fax Hours: M-SA 9:00AM-6:00PM

Dr Stephen Houghton PA<sup>3</sup> Khan, Almas, OD NPI #1093190738 9569 S Dixie Hwy Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 665-3279 (305) 661-3435 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-7:00PM F-SA 9:00AM-6:00PM

Dr Stephen Houghton PA<sup>3</sup> Khan, Almas, OD, F NPI #1093190738 12640 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 273-1060 (305) 273-8018 Fax Hours: SU 12:00PM-4:00PM M-TH 9:00AM-7:00PM F-SA 9:00AM-6:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Dr Stephen Houghton PA<sup>3</sup> Thomas-Burke, Gillian A, OD, F NPI #1821155466 12640 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 273-1060 (305) 273-8018 Fax Hours: SU 12:00PM-4:00PM M-TH 9:00AM-7:00PM F-SA 9:00AM-6:00PM 9569 S Dixie Hwy Pinecrest, FL 33156 (305) 665-3279 (305) 661-3435 Fax Hours: M-TH 9:00AM-7:00PM F-SA 9:00AM-6:00PM Elite Vision Center<sup>3</sup> Schatz, Scott, OD, M NPI #1154495141 19662 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 974-5449 (305) 974-5284 Fax Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-6:00PM Evans Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Evans, Shannon M, OD, F NPI #1205184488 1711 NE 163rd St N Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 424-8451 (305) 434-8526 Fax Hours: SU 12:00PM-4:00PM M 9:45AM-5:00PM

M 9:45AM-5:00PM TU-W 9:30AM-5:00PM TH 9:45AM-5:00PM F 10:00AM-5:00PM SA 10:00AM-3:00PM Express Vision Care<sup>3</sup> Pomella, Keri M, OD, F NPI #1316978364 1001 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33010 (786) 953-5480 (786) 762-2926 Fax Provider Language(s): Creole, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 9:00AM-2:00PM

1550 W 84th St Ste 15 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 556-6946 (305) 602-8153 Fax Provider Language(s): Creole, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 9:00AM-2:00PM

1833 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (305) 932-5601 (305) 602-8153 Fax Provider Language(s): Creole, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM

Eye Candy Eyewear<sup>3</sup> Castellanos, Giannie M, OD, F NPI #1750514568 6807 Main St Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 717-7775 (305) 397-2505 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): French, Italian, Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 12:00PM-7:00PM TU 8:30AM-5:30PM W 12:00PM-7:00PM TH 8:30AM-5:30PM F 12:00PM-7:00PM SA 11:00AM-4:00PM

Eye Candy Eyewear<sup>3</sup>

Castrillo, Janet, OD, F NPI #1215667290 6807 Main St Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 717-7775 Hours: M 12:00PM-7:00PM TU 8:30AM-5:30PM W 12:00PM-7:00PM TH 8:30AM-5:30PM F 12:00PM-7:00PM SA 11:00AM-4:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Eye Candy Eyewear<sup>3</sup> Ledda, Diego A, OD, M NPI #1518370840 6807 Main St Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 717-7775 Provider Language(s): French, Italian, Spanish Staff Language(s): French, Italian, Spanish Interpreter Language(s): French, Italian, Spanish Hours: M 12:00PM-7:00PM TU 8:30AM-5:30PM W 12:00PM-7:00PM TH 8:30AM-5:30PM F 12:00PM-7:00PM

SA 11:00AM-4:00PM Eye Candy Eyewear<sup>3</sup> Rozada, Laura, OD, F NPI #1568934438 6807 Main St Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (786) 717-7775 Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): French, Italian, Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 12:00PM-7:00PM TU 8:30AM-5:30PM W 12:00PM-7:00PM TH 8:30AM-5:30PM F 12:00PM-7:00PM

Eye Center Boutique<sup>3</sup> Reaves, Sheryl L, OD, F NPI #1023301280 8888 SW 136th St Ste 140 Miami, FL 33176 (786) 250-3024 Hours: SU-TH 10:00AM-7:00PM F-SA 10:00AM-8:00PM

SA 11:00AM-4:00PM

Eye Center Boutique-Dadeland Mall<sup>3</sup> Reaves, Sheryl L, OD, F NPI #1023301280 7535 N Kendall Dr Ste 3140 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 662-7773 (305) 661-6765 Fax Hours: SU 10:00AM-7:00PM M-F 10:00AM-9:00PM SA 10:00AM-7:00PM

Eye Fashion Optical<sup>3</sup> Forrest, David S, OD, M NPI #1447208780 2712 NW 95th St Spc 8 Miami, FL 33147 (786) 359-4145 (786) 803-8226 Fax Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-2:00PM

285 NW 27th Ave Ste 8 Miami, FL 33125 (786) 502-8969 (305) 362-1932 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-SA 10:00AM-6:00PM

Eyecare and Eyewear<sup>3</sup> Wigdor, Steven E, OD, M NPI #1215929989 17941 Biscayne Blvd Aventura, FL 33160 (305) 931-0225 (305) 931-0238 Fax *Provider Language(s): Russian, Spanish* Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 9:30AM-1:00PM Web Address: www.eyecareandeyewear.com

## Florida - Miami-Dade

Eyes On Brickell<sup>3,9,9</sup> Copty, Antoine E, OD, M NPI #1417284720 1925 Brickell Ave Ste D301 Miami, FL 33129 (786) 801-1335 (844) 487-3937 Fax Provider Language(s): Arabic, French, Italian, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Arabic, Korean, Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-6:00PM F 10:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: www.eyesonbrickell.com

For Eyes Optical Company<sup>3</sup> Houghton, Stephen M, OD, M NPI #1427085455 1519 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 531-1444 (305) 531-2175 Fax Hours: M-SA 10:00AM-7:00PM

18809 Biscayne Blvd Miami, FL 33180 (305) 792-7636 (305) 792-5803 Fax Hours: SU 12:00PM-5:00PM M-SA 10:00AM-6:30PM

3542 Coral Way Ste 44 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 441-0533 (305) 441-0543 Fax Hours: M-SA 10:00AM-6:00PM

7535 W 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 821-6662 (305) 821-5271 Fax Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

9729 NW 41st St Unit 23 Doral, FL 33178 (305) 639-9714 (305) 639-9716 Fax Hours: M-F 10:00AM-5:00PM SA 10:00AM-4:00PM

Gerald Furnari and Robert Lofton<sup>3</sup> Acuna, Veronica, OD, F NPI #1457929796 948 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-2331 (305) 248-7904 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish

Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 8:00AM-6:30PM W-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-1:00PM

# Gerald Furnari and Robert Lofton<sup>3</sup>

Furnari, Gerald D, OD, M NPI #1619965084 948 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-2331 (305) 248-7904 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 8:00AM-1:00PM Web Address: www.southfloridaeyecarecenters .com

Gerald Furnari and Robert Lofton<sup>3</sup> Jaslow, Mats A, OD, M NPI #1891428561 948 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-2331 (305) 248-7904 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 8:00AM-6:30PM W-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-1:00PM Web Address: www.southfloridaeyecarecenters .com

# Gerald Furnari and Robert Lofton<sup>3</sup>

Lofton, Robert L, OD, M NPI #1417946260 948 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-2331 (305) 248-7904 Fax *Provider Language(s): Creole, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 8:00AM-1:00PM Web Address: www.southfloridaeyecarecenters .com Gerald Furnari and Robert L ofton<sup>3</sup> Nicholas, Lauren M, OD, F NPI #1790341543 948 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-2331 (305) 248-7904 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TU 8:00AM-6:30PM W-F 8:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-1:00PM Web Address: www.southfloridaeyecarecenters .com

Giannie Castellanos OD PA<sup>3</sup> Castellanos, Giannie M, OD NPI #1750514568 11099 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33174 (305) 662-2990 Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM

377 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (786) 312-1865 *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

Heather R Phillips OD<sup>3</sup> Phillips, Heather R, OD, F NPI #1164448924 19013 Biscayne Blvd Aventura, FL 33180 (305) 935-5250 (305) 935-5250 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-1:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

#### Herman L De Anna OD PA<sup>3</sup> Deanna, Herman L, OD, M NPI #1245204502 1625 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 364-3879 (305) 819-5887 Fax Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM

Hialeah Vision Center<sup>3</sup> Forrest, David S, OD, M NPI #1447208780 380 E 9th St Ste 2 Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 888-5166 (305) 888-2289 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM

Infinite Vision Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Castellanos, Giannie M, OD NPI #1750514568 7500 NW 25th St Ste 118 Miami, FL 33122 (305) 364-3737 Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-1:00PM

Infinite Vision Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Castellanos, Giannie M, OD, F NPI #1750514568 8060 NW 155th St Ste 201 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 364-3737 (305) 397-2505 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): French, Italian, Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM Infinite Vision Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Castrillo, Janet, OD, F NPI #1215667290 8060 NW 155th St Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 364-3737 (786) 991-9038 Fax Hours: M 8:30AM-4:30PM TU 10:00AM-7:00PM W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 10:00AM-7:00PM F 8:30AM-4:30PM

#### Infinite Vision Eye Care<sup>3</sup>

Ledda, Diego A, OD, M NPI #1518370840 8060 NW 155th St Ste 201 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 364-3737 (305) 397-2505 Fax Provider Language(s): French, Italian Interpreter Language(s): French, Italian, Spanish Hours: M 8:30AM-4:30PM TU 10:00AM-7:00PM W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 10:00AM-7:00PM F 8:30AM-4:30PM

Infinite Vision Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Rozada, Laura, OD, F NPI #1568934438 8060 NW 155th St Ste 201 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 364-3737 (305) 397-5025 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): French, Italian, Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 8:30AM-4:30PM TU 10:00AM-7:00PM W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 10:00AM-7:00PM F 8:30AM-4:30PM

Infinity Vision<sup>3</sup> Forrest, David S, OD, M NPI #1447208780 4500 NW 183rd St Miami Gardens, FL 33055 (305) 620-3901 (305) 620-3940 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: TU-F 10:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-3:00PM

Inifinite Vision Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Castellanos, Giannie M, OD NPI #1750514568 3179 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 364-3737 (305) 397-2505 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

If your plan does not cover additional routine vision care services and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Inifinite Vision Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Castrillo, Janet, OD, F NPI #1215667290 3179 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33135 (305) 364-3737 (305) 397-2505 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-4:00PM

#### Isee Eyecare<sup>3</sup>

Blanc, Smith, OD, M NPI #1053644666 18610 NW 67th Ave Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 474-0463 (305) 474-8071 Fax Provider Language(s): Creole, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Creole Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-4:00PM Web Address:

www.pearlevision.com

### James D Hagenodpa<sup>3</sup>

Mancuso Paula, Gillian B, OD, F NPI #1972051506 12977 SW 112th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 386-3937 (305) 386-1494 Fax Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 10:00AM-7:00PM W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 10:00AM-7:00PM F 9:00AM-2:00PM

#### Jerome Hernandez OD<sup>3</sup> Hernandez, Jerome, OD, M NPI #1508874942 8231 S Dixie Hwy Miami, FL 33143 (305) 670-6060 (305) 670-0678 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-2:00PM

Jessie Trice Community Health Center<sup>3</sup> Fusselman, John K, OD, M NPI #1083711196 5361 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax *Staff Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Jessie Trice Community Health Center<sup>3</sup>

Reaves, Sheryl L, OD, F NPI #1023301280 5361 NW 22nd Ave Miami, FL 33142 (305) 637-6400 (305) 636-5155 Fax *Provider Language(s): Creole*, *Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Joshua Margolesky PA<sup>3</sup> Margolesky, Joshua S, OD, M NPI #1003325085 1550 W 84th St Ste 15 Hialeah, FL 33014 (786) 558-9043 (786) 465-7810 Fax Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM Kendall Eye Center<sup>3</sup> Espinoza, Lori L, OD, F NPI #1932274826 8500 SW 92nd St # B202 Miami, FL 33156 (305) 595-5311 (305) 595-9454 Fax Provider Language(s): Creole, Portuguese, Spanish Staff Language(s): Italian, Portuguese, Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Creole, Portuguese, Spanish Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-2:00PM

#### Keri M Pomella OD PA<sup>3</sup> Aristizabal, Rodrigo A, OD, M NPI #1417449265 1550 W 84th St Ste 15 Hialeah, FL 33014 (305) 556-6946 (305) 602-8153 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM

1833 NE Miami Gardens Dr Miami, FL 33179 (786) 558-9043 (305) 602-8153 Fax Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM

Keri Pomella OD PA<sup>3</sup> Aristizabal, Rodrigo A, OD, M NPI #1417449265 1001 E 4th Ave Hialeah, FL 33010 (786) 953-5480 (786) 762-2926 Fax Hours: M-F 10:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Lakes Family Eyecare<sup>3</sup> Briceno, Maria A, OD, F NPI #1629260849 14750 NW 77th Ct Ste 110 Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 456-7313 (305) 640-5346 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 0900-1700 SA 9:00AM-12:00PM Web Address: WWW.LAKESEYECARE.COM

Lakes Family Eyecare<sup>3</sup> Sese, Consuelo N, OD, F NPI #1245306604 14750 NW 77th Ct Ste 110 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 456-7313 (305) 640-5346 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Hours: M 9:00AM-5:00PM TU 9:00AM-4:00PM W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 9:00AM-4:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:00PM Web Address: www.lakeseyecare.com

Laria Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Bello, Claudia C, OD, F NPI #1356844104 8220 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 225-1145 (305) 225-5158 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: www.lariaeyecare.com

Laria Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Fischer, Vicky S, OD, F NPI #1174787410 8220 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 225-5158 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 10:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: www.lariaeyecare.com

Laria Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Laria, Lianette, OD, F NPI #1437105962 8220 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 225-1145 (305) 225-5158 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 10:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: www.lariaeyecare.com

Florida - Miami-Dade

Laria Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Perez, Aurora, OD, F NPI #1811160187 8220 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 225-1145 (305) 225-5158 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-4:00PM

Laria Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Perez, Diana, OD, F NPI #1295263903 8220 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 225-1145 (305) 225-5158 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 10:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: HTTPS://WWW.LARIAEYECAR E.COM/

Leonicio V Gonzalez OD PA<sup>3</sup> Gonzalez, Leoncio V, OD, M NPI #1356333900 11760 SW 40th St Ste 128 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 220-8333 (305) 220-1971 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M 12:00PM-6:00PM TU-TH 9:00AM-4:00PM F 9:00AM-2:00PM SA 8:30AM-2:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Lifetime Vision and Eyecare<sup>3</sup> Thayil, Benjamin J, OD, M NPI #1891130258 20354 NW 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33169 (305) 652-5277 (786) 440-7966 Fax Provider Language(s): Creole, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M 8:00AM-5:00PM TU 11:00AM-7:00PM W 8:00AM-5:00PM TH 11:00AM-7:00PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: www.miamigardenseyedoctor.co m Loly's Optical<sup>3</sup> Rodriguez, Isis, OD, F NPI #1740338466 3727 SW 8th St Ste 103 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 446-8220 (305) 445-6903 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM Lta Vision Corporation (Pay To)

Arango, Lina T, OD, F NPI #1255767968 5372 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 362-4020 (305) 362-2592 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Maitel Optical Solutions<sup>3</sup> Forrest, David S, OD, M NPI #1447208780 240 E 1st Ave Ste 109 Hialeah, FL 33010 (305) 885-9572 Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-SA 10:00AM-6:00PM

Martin Luther King Jr Clinica Campesina<sup>3</sup> Cork, Cindy, OD, F NPI #1407962798 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 (305) 246-1666 Fax Hours: SU 12:00PM-4:00PM M-W 8:30AM-5:00PM TH 8:30AM-6:00PM F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM

Martin Luther King Jr Clinica Campesina<sup>3</sup> Davidson, Jennifer N, OD, F NPI #1689110785 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 (305) 246-1666 Fax Hours: SU 12:00PM-4:00PM M-W 8:30AM-5:00PM TH 8:30AM-5:00PM F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM Martin Luther King Jr Clinica Campesina<sup>3</sup> Fusselman, John K, OD, M NPI #1083711196 810 W Mowry Dr Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 248-4334 (305) 246-1666 Fax Hours: SU 12:00PM-4:00PM M-W 8:30AM-5:00PM TH 8:30AM-6:00PM F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM

Medical Arts<sup>3</sup> Young, Guy M, OD, M NPI #1245379221 12600 SW 120th St Ste 101 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 248-5004 (305) 553-0670 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM SA 7:00AM-1:00PM

12700 SW 128th St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 248-5004 (786) 349-4190 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-2:00PM

13768 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33184 (305) 248-5004 (786) 349-4190 Fax Hours: SU 12:00PM-6:00PM M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM SA 7:00AM-1:00PM

18853 SW 117th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (305) 248-5004 (786) 349-4190 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-2:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

3848 NW 79th St Miami, FL 33155 (305) 248-5004 (786) 349-4190 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM SA 7:00AM-1:00PM

3983 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 248-5004 (305) 553-0670 Fax Hours: SU 12:00PM-6:00PM M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM SA 8:00AM-3:00PM

5190 NW 167th St Ste 109 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 248-5004 (305) 553-0670 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM SA 7:00AM-1:00PM

6801 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 248-5004 (305) 553-0670 Fax Hours: SU 12:00PM-6:00PM M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM SA 7:00AM-1:00PM

8650 Coral Way Miami, FL 33155 (305) 248-5004 (786) 349-4190 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-2:00PM

#### Medical Arts<sup>3</sup>

Young, Johanna L, OD, F NPI #1568517654 12700 SW 128th St Ste 205 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 248-5004 (786) 349-4190 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-2:00PM 18853 SW 117th Ave Miami, FL 33177 (305) 248-5004 (786) 349-4190 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-2:00PM

8650 Coral Way Miami, FL 33155 (305) 248-5004 (786) 349-4190 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-2:00PM

Miami Beach Community Health (Optical Only)<sup>3</sup> Cotter, Joanna D, OD, F NPI #1922584846 710 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 538-8835 (305) 532-5766 Fax Hours: SU 12:00PM-4:00PM M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-5:00PM

Miami Beach Community Health (Optical Only)<sup>3</sup> Pathiyil, Jennifer A, OD, F NPI #1124545827 710 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 538-8835 (305) 532-5766 Fax Hours: SU 12:00PM-4:00PM M-F 7:30AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-5:00PM

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

1089

Miami Beach Community Health Center<sup>3</sup> Cotter, Joanna D, OD, F NPI #1922584846 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 103-104 Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 (305) 892-1338 Fax Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:00PM SA 7:00AM-1:00PM

1221 71st St Miami, FL 33141 (305) 538-8835 (305) 532-5766 Fax Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:30PM SA 7:00AM-1:00PM

Miami Beach Community Health Center<sup>3</sup> Pathiyil, Jennifer A, OD, F NPI #1124545827 11645 Biscayne Blvd Ste 207 North Miami, FL 33181 (305) 538-8835 (305) 892-1338 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 7:00AM-4:00PM SA 7:00AM-1:00PM

1221 71st St Miami Beach, FL 33141 (305) 538-8835 (305) 532-5766 Fax Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:30PM SA 7:00AM-1:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

If your plan does not cover additional routine vision care services and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

Vision

Miami Beach Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Pham, Peter H, OD, M NPI #1801279898 1519 Alton Rd Miami Beach, FL 33139 (305) 531-1444 (305) 531-2175 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish, Vietnamese* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-4:30PM SA 10:00AM-3:30PM Web Address: miamibeacheyecare.com

Miami Gardens Eye Care II<sup>3,9,9</sup> Berman, Gary, OD, M NPI #1306857420 18383 NW 27th Ave Miami Gardens, FL 33056 (305) 621-3830 (305) 621-3831 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM Web Address: www.miamigardenseyecare.com

Miriam Mendivil OD PA<sup>3</sup> Mendivil, Miriam, OD, F NPI #1194962126 1540 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 821-3937 (305) 444-5181 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM 5434 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-8676 (305) 444-5181 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM

Mobile Doctors of Florida PA<sup>3</sup> Archilla, Javier A, OD, M NPI #1235552142 1881 79th Street Cswy Apt 2006 North Bay Village, FL 33141 (305) 171-8181 (305) 675-0443 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Mobile Doctors of Florida PA<sup>3</sup>

Blanc, Smith, OD, M NPI #1053644666 1881 79th Street Cswy Apt 2006 North Bay Vlg, FL 33141 (305) 171-8181 (305) 675-0443 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Mobile Doctors of Florida PA<sup>3</sup> Xuna-Cintron, Jason M, OD, M NPI #1861655409 1881 79th Street Cswy Apt 2006 North Bay Village, FL 33141 (305) 171-8181 (305) 675-0443 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

Modares Vision Care<sup>3</sup> Modares, Mahsa, OD NPI #1598014557 5372 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 362-4020 (305) 362-2592 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM My Eye Doctor<sup>3</sup> Dalmazzo, Amarella E, OD, M NPI #1992859177 18600 NW 87th Ave Unit 124 Hialeah, FL 33015 (305) 829-3937 (305) 829-3927 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-TH 10:00AM-6:00PM F 10:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM

New Vision Unlimited LLC<sup>3</sup> Carcamo, Mario I, OD, M NPI #1063594364 12002 SW 128th Ct Ste 102 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

1297 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

13852 SW 88th St # 348 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-6885 (305) 380-7106 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

1555 Sunset Dr # 1105 Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-2990 (305) 380-7106 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 9:00AM-1:00PM

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

7500 NW 25th St Ste 117 Miami, FL 33122 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 8:00AM-2:00PM 900 Biscayne Blvd Unit R106 Miami, FL 33132 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

New Vision Unlimited LLC<sup>3</sup> Castellanos, Stephanie M, OD, F

NPI #1306511944 12002 SW 128th Ct Ste 102 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

13852 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-6885 (888) 371-2283 Fax Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

1555 Sunset Dr Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-2990 (305) 380-7106 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM

7500 NW 25th St Ste 117 Miami, FL 33122 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

900 Biscayne Blvd Unit R106 Miami, FL 33132 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

### Florida - Miami-Dade

New Vision Unlimited LLC<sup>3</sup> Castellanos, Stephanie, OD, F NPI #1306511944 1297 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

New Vision Unlimited LLC<sup>3</sup> Lage, Jennifer E, OD, F NPI #1003943242 1297 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

13852 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-6885 (305) 380-7106 Fax Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

New Vision Unlimited LLC<sup>3</sup> Lage, Jennifer, OD, F NPI #1003943242 1555 Sunset Dr Coral Gables, FL 33143 (305) 662-2990 (305) 380-7106 Fax Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 9:00AM-1:00PM

New Vision Unlimited LLC<sup>3</sup> Lagomarsini, Albert A, OD, M NPI #1114116902 12002 SW 128th Ct Ste 102 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

1297 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

13852 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-6885 (888) 371-2283 Fax Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM 1555 Sunset Dr Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-2990 (305) 380-7106 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

7500 NW 25th St Ste 117 Miami, FL 33122 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

New Vision Unlimited LLC<sup>3</sup> Mann, Michael S, OD, M NPI #1811101496 12002 SW 128th Ct Ste 102 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

1297 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM 13852 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-6885 (888) 371-2283 Fax Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

1555 Sunset Dr South Miami, FL 33143 (305) 662-2990 (305) 380-7106 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

7500 NW 25th St Ste 117 Doral, FL 33122 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

900 Biscayne Blvd Unit R106 Miami, FL 33132 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

New Vision Unlimited LLC<sup>3</sup> Pemberton, Norman K, OD, M NPI #1225708282 12002 SW 128th Ct Ste 102 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

#### Vision

1297 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

13852 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-6885 (888) 371-2283 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

1555 Sunset Dr Coral Gables, FL 33143 (305) 662-2990 (305) 380-7106 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM 7500 NW 25th St Ste 117 Miami, FL 33122 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

900 Biscayne Blvd Unit R106 Miami, FL 33132 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

New Vision Unlimited LLC<sup>3</sup> Tran, Christopher V, OD, M NPI #1730736588 12002 SW 128th Ct Ste 102 Miami, FL 33186 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Provider Language(s): Vietnamese Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Vietnamese Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM 1297 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax

Provider Language(s): Vietnamese Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Vietnamese Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

13852 SW 88th St Miami, FL 33186 (305) 385-6885 (888) 371-2283 Fax Hours: M-TU 9:00AM-6:00PM W 8:00AM-6:00PM TH-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

1555 Sunset Dr Coral Gables, FL 33143 (305) 662-2990 (305) 380-7106 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM

351 NW 42nd Ave Ste 409 Miami, FL 33126 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Provider Language(s): Vietnamese Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Vietnamese Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

7500 NW 25th St Ste 117 Doral, FL 33122 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 8:00AM-2:00PM

900 Biscayne Blvd Unit R106 Miami, FL 33132 (305) 662-2990 (888) 371-2283 Fax *Provider Language(s): Vietnamese Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Vietnamese* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Norman M Goldglantz OD PA<sup>3</sup> Goldglantz, Norman M, OD, M NPI #1770526287 14030 W Dixie Hwy North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 981-4775 (305) 981-4766 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

North Miami Beach Eye Center LLC<sup>3</sup>

Edelman, Reed S, OD, M NPI #1447240478 2000 NE 164th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 940-0037 (305) 940-1070 Fax Provider Language(s): Creole, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 10:00AM-2:00PM

# North Miami Beach Eye Center LLC<sup>3</sup>

Shechtman, Leon M, OD, M NPI #1487669057 2000 NE 164th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 940-0037 (305) 940-1070 Fax *Provider Language(s): Creole, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish* Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 10:00AM-2:00PM Ocuvision Eyecare Center<sup>3</sup> Arencibia, Guillermo, OD, M NPI #1164537361 13818 SW 56th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 310-1109 (305) 382-2428 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 10:00AM-1:30PM

Optimax<sup>3</sup> Muniz, Manuel A, OD, M NPI #1528342631 1949 W 68th St Hialeah, FL 33014 (786) 391-1303 (786) 391-1240 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU-F 10:00AM-5:00PM SA 10:00AM-2:00PM Web Address: www.optimaxmiami.com

#### Patrick Del Vecchio PA<sup>3</sup> Castellanos, Stephanie M, OD, F

NPI #1306511944 28 N Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-2334 (305) 247-7101 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: www.delfamilyeye.com Patrick Del Vecchio PA<sup>3</sup> Delvecchio, Patrick F, OD, M NPI #1538158357 28 N Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-2334 (305) 247-7101 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM

Patrick Del Vecchio PA<sup>3</sup> Lin, Alyx H, OD, F NPI #1982717666 28 N Homestead Blvd Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 247-2334 (305) 247-7101 Fax Provider Language(s): Mandarin, Spanish

Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM Web Address: www.delfamilyeye.com

Pro-Vision Care Center<sup>3</sup> Blanco, Amalfi, OD, F NPI #1710171095 920 SW 67th Ave Miami, FL 33144 (305) 264-6991 (305) 264-6993 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-4:00PM Web Address: provisioncarecenter.com

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Pro-Vision Care Center<sup>3</sup> Galloza Bonilla, Coralys, OD, F NPI #1134602014 920 SW 67th Ave West Miami, FL 33144 (305) 264-6991 (305) 264-6993 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-4:00PM

Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> Batzer, Jon K, OD, M NPI #1104824473 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> Billings, Denise F, OD, F NPI #1205845781 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> Campbell, James B, OD, M NPI #1902894215 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> Flores, Yaritza M, OD, F NPI #1790151439 2550 S Douglas Rd Ste 100 Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 (305) 770-6079 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> Issa, Prissilla, OD NPI #1659997047 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> Judd, Thomas A, OD, M NPI #1487615704 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> Kreifels, Kacie, OD, F NPI #1508277948 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> Liebetreu, Mark, OD, M NPI #1639167943 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> Makil, Abin, OD NPI #1083340491 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> McCan, Timothy A, OD, M NPI #1588691349 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> McCracken, Debra L, OD, F NPI #1740231869 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> Memoli, Karen M, OD, F NPI #1508965104 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> Morchesky, Darren, OD, M NPI #1033526793 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> Poh, Travis, OD, M NPI #1235616848 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> Prickett, Scott R, OD, M NPI #1235122169 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> Rahman, Tahrim, OD NPI #1891102869 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

If your plan does not cover additional routine vision care services and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> Roberts, Tyler S, OD, M NPI #1346658945 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> Schwartz, Elizabeth, OD, F NPI #1679659049 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> Senior, Bruce H, OD, M NPI #1194716100 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> Simoneau, Cheryl L, OD, F NPI #1811950439 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> Spalding, Chelsea, OD, F NPI #1790193399 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Quigley Eye Specialists<sup>3</sup> White, Dell B, OD, F NPI #1629370721 2550 S Douglas Rd Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 443-7070 Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Randy A Grover OD and Associates<sup>3</sup> Grover, Randy A, OD, M NPI #1871564575 9300 NW 77th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33016 (305) 819-2313 (305) 819-3546 Fax *Provider Language(s):* Interpretive Services, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 0800-1730 SA 10:00AM-5:00PM Web Address: www.walmart.com/cp/Walmart-Vision-Centers/1078944

Richard Padron OD PA<sup>3</sup> Padron, Richard, OD, M NPI #1477569564 2200 SW 16th St Ste 204 Miami, FL 33145 (305) 860-6760 (305) 860-0673 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 5:00PM-8:30PM SA 11:00AM-2:00PM

Senia Bustillo OD PA<sup>3</sup> Bustillo-Osborne, Senia V, OD, F

NPI #1871650234 8765 SW 165th Ave Ste 107 Miami, FL 33193 (786) 212-1270 (786) 212-1285 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:30AM-6:00PM SA 7:00AM-7:00PM Sightrite Medical<sup>3</sup> Barreras, Yanara E, OD NPI #1053978122 42 Collins Ave Miami Beach, FL 33139 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Sightrite Medical<sup>3</sup> Barreras, Yanara, OD NPI #1053978122 1800 NE 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

2525 SW 75th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Sightrite Medical<sup>3</sup> Benitez-Kreyborg, Damaris C, OD, F NPI #1275947772 1800 NE 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

2525 SW 75th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

42 Collins Ave Miami Beach, FL 33139 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

#### Vision

Sightrite Medical<sup>3</sup> Buffano, Roxanne M, OD, F NPI #1275765265 1800 NE 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

2525 SW 75th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

42 Collins Ave Miami Beach, FL 33139 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Sightrite Medical<sup>3</sup> Descheneaux, Charles R, OD, M NPI #1154319366

1800 NE 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

2525 SW 75th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

42 Collins Ave Miami Beach, FL 33139 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM Sightrite Medical<sup>3</sup> Jordan, Jessica M, OD, F NPI #1548884448 1800 NE 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

42 Collins Ave Miami Beach, FL 33139 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Sightrite Medical<sup>3</sup> Jordan, Jessica, OD, F NPI #1548884448 2525 SW 75th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Sightrite Medical<sup>3</sup> Martz, Christopher P, OD, M NPI #1659384162 1800 NE 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

2525 SW 75th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

42 Collins Ave Miami Beach, FL 33139 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

# Florida - Miami-Dade

Sightrite Medical<sup>3</sup> Stowe, Ashley M, OD, F NPI #1427443225 1800 NE 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

2525 SW 75th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

42 Collins Ave Miami Beach, FL 33139 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Sightrite Medical<sup>3</sup> Tran, Christopher V, OD, M

NPI #1730736588 1800 NE 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

2525 SW 75th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

42 Collins Ave Miami Beach, FL 33139 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Sightrite Medical<sup>3</sup> Warshawsky, Yitz, OD NPI #1881103018 1800 NE 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

2525 SW 75th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

42 Collins Ave Miami Beach, FL 33139 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

#### Sightrite Medical<sup>3</sup>

Westcott, Jacqueline, OD, F NPI #1548673833 1800 NE 168th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

2525 SW 75th Ave Miami, FL 33155 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

42 Collins Ave Miami Beach, FL 33139 (212) 764-0008 (212) 764-0038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM South Florida Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Fernandez, Idania A, OD, F NPI #1306279385 5372 W 16th Ave Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 362-4020 (305) 362-2592 Fax Hours: M-F 10:00AM-4:00PM SA 9:00AM-4:00PM

South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Ageyeva, Veronika, OD, F NPI #1245602895 11865 SW 26th St Ste A Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 (305) 552-1996 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Beteta, Nhu T, OD NPI #1740475870 11865 SW 26th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 (305) 552-1996 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Bhadsavle, Seema A, OD, F NPI #1881912756 11865 SW 26th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 (305) 552-1996 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Carrero, Veronica M, OD, F NPI #1164688073 11865 SW 26th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 (305) 552-1996 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Castillo, Jose A, OD, M NPI #1568482628 11865 SW 26th St Ste A Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 (305) 552-1996 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

1200 SW 1st St Ste 212 Miami, FL 33135 (786) 408-5604 (786) 522-1579 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Coppola, Robert C, OD, M NPI #1780672295 11865 SW 26th St Ste A Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 (305) 552-1996 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Cordova, Maria D, OD, F NPI #1528104718 11865 SW 26th St Ste A Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 (305) 552-1996 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Dauber, Galina, OD, F NPI #1669580775 11865 SW 26th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 (305) 552-1996 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> De Leon, Michelle N, OD, F NPI #1760739809 11865 SW 26th St Ste A Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 (305) 552-1996 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup>

Felipe, Janel, OD, F NPI #1295163509 11865 SW 26th St Ste A Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 (305) 552-1996 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Fiedler, Catherine, OD, F NPI #1730393083 11865 SW 26th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 (305) 552-1996 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Gazdovich, Pavel V, OD, M NPI #1407263700 11865 SW 26th St Ste A Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 (305) 552-1996 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Gorman, Neil S, OD, M NPI #1578637310 11865 SW 26th St Ste A Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 (305) 552-1996 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Haq, Farwah, OD, F NPI #1558678383 11865 SW 26th St South Florida Vision Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 (305) 552-1996 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Huynh, Quoc N, OD, F NPI #1447789011 11865 SW 26th St Ste A Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 (305) 552-1996 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Pitts, Jessica M, OD, F NPI #1275883779 11865 SW 26th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 (305) 552-1996 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Rehman, Punita K, OD NPI #1275055378 1200 SW 1st St Ste 212 Miami, FL 33135 (786) 408-5604 (786) 522-1579 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Stern, Jodi L, OD, F NPI #1629059381 11865 SW 26th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 (305) 552-1996 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

### Florida - Miami-Dade

South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Tepler, Gerald, OD, M NPI #1922026160 11865 SW 26th St Ste A Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 (305) 552-1996 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

South Florida Vision Services<sup>3</sup> Thomas-Burke, Gillian A, OD, F NPI #1821155466 11865 SW 26th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 552-9100 (305) 552-1996 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-5:00PM

Sunny Isles Eye Center<sup>3</sup> Yagudaev, Marina, OD, F NPI #1447209887 17100 Collins Ave Ste 902 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160 (305) 917-1037 (305) 917-1337 Fax *Provider Language(s): Russian Staff Language(s): Russian* Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 9:00AM-2:00PM Web Address: SUNNYISLESEYES.COM

Teresita A Bollar Odpa<sup>3</sup> Bollar, Teresita A, OD, F NPI #1154553097 11241 SW 40th St Miami, FL 33165 (785) 431-1625 (786) 431-1782 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 11:00AM-7:00PM SA 11:00AM-6:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Terry S Friedman PA<sup>3</sup> Friedman, Terry S, OD, M NPI #1740350263 9350 SW 72nd St Ste 119 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 274-5070 (305) 274-2621 Fax Hours: M-W 9:00AM-7:30PM TH 9:00AM-1:00PM

Terry S Friedman PA<sup>3</sup>

Torres, Felix D, OD, M NPI #1326104803 9350 SW 72nd St Ste 119 Miami, FL 33173 (305) 274-5070 (305) 274-2621 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-W 9:00AM-7:30PM TH 9:00AM-1:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Abdou, Mariem A, OD, F NPI #1366882458 1750 NE 167th St Fl 1 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Allen, Courtney E, OD, F NPI #1114607454 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste N302 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4200 (954) 262-3217 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Althoff, Jamie L, OD, F NPI #1972703148 1750 NE 167th St 4th Fl North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Anglo, Miriam, OD, F NPI #1144602160 1750 NE 167th St FI 1 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Au, Michael J, OD, M NPI #1629327002 1750 NE 167th St Fl 1 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Bade, Annette, OD, F NPI #1891871331 1750 NE 167th St Ste 4316 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Baran, Ariela, OD, F NPI #1740805712 1750 NE 167th St Fl 1 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Berezu, Tiana T, OD, F NPI #1801376124 1750 NE 167th St Fl 1 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Besada, Eulogio, OD, M NPI #1538234711 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste N302 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4200 (954) 262-3217 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

1750 NE 167th St 4th Fl North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Bi, Hua, OD, F NPI #1447328265 1750 NE 167th St Ste 4316 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Chao, Hsuan, OD, M NPI #1730867508 1750 NE 167th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Clark, Alexia S, OD, F NPI #1265107213 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste N302 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4200 (954) 262-3217 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Collett, Annie M, OD, F NPI #1720864523 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste N302 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4200 (954) 262-3217 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Coulter, Rachel A, OD, F NPI #1760556609 1750 NE 167th St 4th FI North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Demeritt, Marlon J, OD, M NPI #1588875157 1750 NE 167th St FI 1 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Espejo, Alexandra M, OD, F NPI #1457425381 1750 NE 167th St Ste 4316 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Fecho, Gregory M, OD, M NPI #1114091956 1750 NE 167th St Ste 4316 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Ferraz, Mariana C, OD, F NPI #1043872088 1750 NE 167th St FI 1 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Frauens, Barry J, OD, M NPI #1750455598 1750 NE 167th St Fl 1 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Green, Nicholas R, OD, M NPI #1922532811 1750 NE 167th St Ste 4316 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Haytac, Pinar, OD, F NPI #1073989091 1750 NE 167th St Ste 4316 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Janoff, Andrea M, OD, F NPI #1922172766 1750 NE 167th St 4th Fl North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Jhajj, Jasleen K, OD, F NPI #1285043943 1750 NE 167th St Ste 4316 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Jones, Tiffany M, OD, F NPI #1801676119 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste N302 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4200 (954) 262-3217 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Khan, Almas, OD, F NPI #1093190738 1750 NE 167th St Fl 1 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Krueger, Samantha, OD, F NPI #1013534528 1750 NE 167th St Ste 4316 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Leasher, Janet L, OD, F NPI #1982734166 1750 NE 167th St Ste 4316 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Lee, So-Yeon S, OD, F NPI #1518093160 1750 NE 167th St Ste 4316 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Lewandowska, Beata I, OD, F NPI #1104817337 1750 NE 167th St FI 1 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Mcintosh, Samantha K, OD, F NPI #1770936742 1750 NE 167th St Fl 1 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Nguyen, Thuy-Lan D, OD, F NPI #1992805261 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste N302 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4200 (954) 262-3217 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

1750 NE 167th St Fl 1 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Patterson, Nicole A, OD, F NPI #1942375712 1750 NE 167th St 4th Fl North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Perez, Carmen, OD, F NPI #1659001501 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste N302 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4200 (954) 262-3217 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Prattas, Vassiliki N, OD, F NPI #1588334403 1750 NE 167th St Ste 4316 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Reynolds, Sherrol A, OD, F NPI #1639244437 1750 NE 167th St Fl 1 N Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Rodena, Jacqueline, OD, F NPI #1336214691 1750 NE 167th St 4th FI N Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Rodman, Julie A, OD, F NPI #1679673313 1750 NE 167th St Fl 1 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Rouse, Linda S, OD, F NPI #1114003902 1750 NE 167th St FI 1 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Rousso, Leticia A, OD, F NPI #1083099725 1750 NE 167th St Ste 4316 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Sayani, Amar, OD, M NPI #1134435514 1750 NE 167th St Ste 4316 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Schinas, Zoeanne, OD, F NPI #1376618686 1750 NE 167th St 4th Fl North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Schlesman, Samantha, OD, F NPI #1083392815 1750 NE 167th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

#### Florida - Miami-Dade

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Seger, Kenneth R, OD, M NPI #1487729794 1750 NE 167th St Fl 1 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Shah, Ria, OD, F NPI #1982384012 16855 NE 2nd Ave Ste N302 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4200 (954) 262-3217 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Steen, Jessica A, OD, F NPI #1649688847 1750 NE 167th St Ste 4316 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Tea, Yin C, OD, F NPI #1982779294 1750 NE 167th St 4th FI North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Tetlow, Natasha M, OD, F NPI #1437779758 1750 NE 167th St Ste 4316 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Willeford, Kevin T, OD, M NPI #1922413558 1750 NE 167th St Ste 4316 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Yu, Xiaojing X, OD, F NPI #1497143358 1750 NE 167th St FI 1 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM

The Eye Care Institute<sup>3</sup> Zubkousky, Stacy R, OD, F NPI #1609251354 1750 NE 167th St Ste 4316 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (954) 262-4001 (954) 262-4838 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM SA 8:00AM-12:00PM Trescher Eye Center<sup>3</sup> Phillips, Heather R, OD, F NPI #1164448924 1825 NE 164th St Ste 1 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 945-7113 (305) 944-2432 Fax Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-12:00PM

Trescher Eye Center<sup>3,9,9</sup> Tescher, Marc B, OD, M NPI #1144369562 1825 NE 164th St Ste 1 North Miami Beach, FL 33162 (305) 945-7113 (305) 944-2432 Fax Provider Language(s): French, Spanish Staff Language(s): Creole, Spanish Hours: M-F 0800-1700 SA 9:00AM-12:00PM

UC Eye Care LLC<sup>3</sup> Castellanos, Giannie M, OD, F NPI #1750514568 7165 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 364-3737 (305) 397-2505 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-3:30PM UC Eye Care LLC<sup>3</sup> Ledda, Diego A, OD, M NPI #1518370840 7165 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 364-3737 (786) 991-9038 Fax Provider Language(s): French, Italian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): French, Italian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-3:30PM

UC Eye Care LLC<sup>3</sup> Rozada, Laura, OD, F NPI #1568934438 7165 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 364-3737 (786) 991-9038 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:30AM-3:30PM

UC Eye Care LLC<sup>3</sup> Sanchez, Alberto, OD, M NPI #1821456450 7165 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 364-3737 (786) 991-9038 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:30AM-3:30PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

UC Eye Care Zion<sup>3</sup> Rozada, Laura, OD, F NPI #1568934438 2100 W 76th St FI 5 Hialeah, FL 33016 (305) 364-3737 (786) 991-9038 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM

#### UC Eye Care<sup>3</sup>

Bollar, Teresita A, OD, F NPI #1154553097 4155 SW 130th Ave Ste 201 Miami, FL 33175 (305) 364-3737 (305) 397-2505 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM

UC Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Capo, Jesline M, OD NPI #1801589262 4155 SW 130th Ave Miami, FL 33175 (305) 364-3737 (786) 991-9038 Fax Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM

UC Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Castellanos, Giannie M, OD, F NPI #1750514568 15105 NW 77th Ave Ste 1 Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 364-3737 (305) 397-2505 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM 4155 SW 130th Ave Miami, FL 33175 (305) 364-3737 (305) 397-2505 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM

#### UC Eye Care<sup>3</sup>

Ledda, Diego A, OD, M NPI #1518370840 15105 NW 77th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 364-3737 (305) 397-2505 Fax Provider Language(s): French, Italian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): French, Italian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM

4155 SW 130th Ave Miami, FL 33175 (305) 364-3737 (305) 397-2505 Fax Provider Language(s): French, Italian, Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): French, Italian, Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM

### Florida - Miami-Dade

UC Eye Care<sup>3</sup> Rozada, Laura, OD, F NPI #1568934438 4155 SW 130th Ave Miami, FL 33175 (305) 364-3737 (786) 991-9038 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM

UC Eye Care<sup>3</sup>

Sanchez, Alberto, OD, M NPI #1821456450 15105 NW 77th Ave Miami Lakes, FL 33014 (305) 364-3737 (786) 991-9038 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM

4155 SW 130th Ave Miami, FL 33175 (305) 364-3737 (786) 991-9038 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 8:00AM-4:00PM

UC Eyecare Homestead<sup>3</sup> Castellanos, Giannie M, OD, F NPI #1750514568 1235 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 242-5336 (786) 991-9038 Fax Hours: F 8:30AM-4:30PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

UC Eyecare Homestead<sup>3</sup> Ledda, Diego A, OD, M NPI #1518370840 1235 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 242-5336 (786) 991-9038 Fax Hours: F 8:30AM-4:30PM

UC Eyecare Homestead<sup>3</sup>

Rozada, Laura, OD, F NPI #1568934438 1235 N Krome Ave Homestead, FL 33030 (305) 242-5336 (786) 991-9038 Fax Hours: F 8:30AM-4:30PM

UC Eyecare Little Havana<sup>3</sup> Castellanos, Giannie, OD, F NPI #1750514568 291 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33135 (305) 364-3737 (786) 991-9038 Fax Hours: TU 8:00AM-4:30PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM

UC Eyecare Little Havana<sup>3</sup> Ledda, Diego A, OD, M NPI #1518370840 291 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33135 (305) 364-3737 (786) 991-9038 Fax Hours: TU 8:00AM-4:30PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM UC Eyecare Little Havana<sup>3</sup> Rozada, Laura, OD, F NPI #1568934438 291 SW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33135 (305) 364-3737 (786) 991-9038 Fax Hours: TU 8:00AM-4:30PM F 8:00AM-4:00PM

Versailles De Toro Optical<sup>3</sup> Neufeld, Shari J, OD, F NPI #1386752129 1540 W 49th St Hialeah, FL 33012 (305) 821-3937 (305) 444-5181 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM

5434 SW 8th St Coral Gables, FL 33134 (305) 444-8676 (305) 444-5181 Fax Hours: M-F 9:00AM-5:30PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM

Vip Optica Coral Way<sup>3</sup> Archilla, Javier A, OD, M NPI #1235552142 6741 Coral Way Ste 54 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 262-6272 (305) 262-6272 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: M-F 10:30AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-2:00PM Vip Optica Coral Way<sup>3</sup> Barreras, Yanara E, OD, F NPI #1053978122 6741 Coral Way Ste 54 Miami, FL 33155 (305) 262-6272 (786) 615-9177 Fax Hours: M-F 10:30AM-6:00PM SA 10:00AM-2:00PM

Vip Univida Optical<sup>3</sup> Archilla, Javier A, OD, M NPI #1235552142 101 NW 57th Ave Miami, FL 33126 (305) 239-2515 (786) 809-0449 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

Vip Univida Optical<sup>3</sup> Barreras, Yanara, OD NPI #1053978122 101 NW 57th Ave Miami, FL 33126 (305) 239-2515 (786) 809-0449 Fax Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5:00PM

Vision World Optical<sup>3</sup> Diaz, Madelyn, OD, F NPI #1275164238 7367 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-7778 (305) 265-7779 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: M-F 10:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

Vision World Optical<sup>3</sup> Forrest, David S, OD, M NPI #1447208780 7367 SW 8th St Miami, FL 33144 (305) 265-7778 (305) 381-0308 Fax Hours: M-F 10:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-2:00PM

Vista Vision Eyecare LLC<sup>3</sup> De La Torre, Miguel E, OD, M NPI #1407956048 13641 SW 26th St Miami, FL 33175 (305) 559-1314 (305) 559-1397 Fax Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish Hours: W-F 10:00AM-6:00PM SA 9:00AM-3:00PM

#### West Kendall Eye Care<sup>3,9,9</sup>

Monzon, Daniel J, OD, M NPI #1073984837 14411 SW 42nd St Miami, FL 33175 (786) 475-2020 (786) 789-2021 Fax *Provider Language(s): Spanish Staff Language(s): Spanish Interpreter Language(s): Spanish* Hours: TU 10:00AM-6:00PM W 9:00AM-5:00PM TH 10:00AM-6:00PM F 9:00AM-5:00PM SA 9:00AM-1:00PM

<sup>1</sup> Exam Services. <sup>2</sup> Hardware Services. <sup>3</sup> Exam and Hardware Services. <sup>8</sup> Handicap Accessible. <sup>9</sup> Cultural Competency Training.

If your plan does not cover additional routine vision care services and you visit one of these providers, your services will not be covered.

Xpress Optical<sup>3</sup> Handley, Douglas M, OD, M NPI #1548301757 687 NE 125th St North Miami, FL 33161 (305) 892-8555 (305) 892-5007 Fax Hours: M-F 11:00AM-6:00PM 1108

This page is intentionally left blank.

#### Areas of Expertise

### HIV/AIDS

Camps, Nicholas S, DO, M Franco, Sandra L, DPM, F Silva Barrero, Yunior, MD, M Tuda, Claudio D, MD, M

### LGBTQ SUPPORTIVE

Cintra Marin, Andres R, NP, M De Jesus, Christopher, MD, M Franco, Sandra L, DPM, F Parekh, Prashant K, MD, M Rensoli-Velazquez, Marimer R, MD, F Shapiro, Douglas, MD, M

### MEDICATION ASSISTED TREATMENT (MAT)

Alegret, Ramon E, MD, M Braver, Beth R, MD, F Bravo, Patricia, MD, F Carrasco, Angel, MD, M Edmond, Jean, MD, M Frontela, Odalys, MD, F Gonzalez, Misael, MD, M Larocca, Carlos, MD, M Lopez, Rossana, MD, F Minkes, Jules G, DO, M Murciano, Enrique, MD, M Pagliery, Jose H, MD, M Rankin, Lidice, NP, F Rodriguez, Allan E, MD, M Serota, David P, MD, M Silanee, Allen H, MD, M Thomas, Christie, MD, F Tolgyesi, Sonia, MD, F

Torres, Johann V, MD, M Yatham, Padmaja R, MD, F

### TRANSGENDER - HORMONE THERAPY

Andreina Rojas MD

This page is intentionally left blank.

1	
13 South Florida Vision Services	)72
2 22 South Florida Vision Services	073
<b>3</b> 305 Vision10 3t Radiology and Research	
d dba Laria Eye Care10 dba Optical Arias	080
A A Medical Practice LLC	959 5 .90 321 330 965 237 645 074 615 5 965 965 737 712
942 Abreu, Edel, MD, M	343 343 512 781 330 329 965 170 472

Ackermann, Alan, DO, M	186
Acosta Hernandez, Blanca, DDS, F	965
Acosta Infante, Heidy, MD, F	
Acosta, Ileana, MD, F	
Acosta, Jorge L, MD, M5	
Acosta, Mayra, MD, F	. 756
Acosta, Nilda R, MD, F5, 53, 91	, 171
Acosta, Raimundo, MD, M 186, 224, 237	, 344
Acosta-Calderon, Aura M, MD, F	668
Acuna, Adalberto B, OD, M	.645
Acuna, Veronica, OD, F	
Adam, Marie France, MD, F	
Adames Ramirez, Mary I, DDS, F	
Addula, Mounika, MD, F	
Adelman, David M, DDS, M	
Adler, Charlton L, DP, M	
Adriazola Eye Group	
Adriazola, Shirley V, OD, F	
Advance Cardiovascular Imaging	. 959
Advance Therapy Center	.955
Advanced Health Imaging	.960
Advanced Motion Control	
Advanced Vascular Cardiac and Veins 186	224
Advanced Vision Care 1076,	
Advanced Vision Care of Kendall 1074, 1	
1076	075,
	044
Afanador Castiblanco, Saramaria, MD, M	.344,
717	~ ~
Ageyeva, Veronika, OD, F	
Agostinelli, Cristina, MD, F	92
Agreda, Angel, DDS, M	966
Aguiar, Gilberto, NP, M	. 512
Aguiar, Luis O, MD, M	
	92
Aquiar, Oricel, MD, F 5	
Aguiar, Oricel, MD, F5 Aguilar Lina M DDS F	3, 54
Aguilar, Lina M, DDS, F	3, 54 966
Aguilar, Lina M, DDS, F Aguirre Echevarria, Carmen C, NP, F 513,	3, 54 966
Aguilar, Lina M, DDS, F Aguirre Echevarria, Carmen C, NP, F 513, 555	3, 54 966 542,
Aguilar, Lina M, DDS, F Aguirre Echevarria, Carmen C, NP, F 513, 555 Ahamad, Anesa W, MD, F	3, 54 966 542, 737
Aguilar, Lina M, DDS, F Aguirre Echevarria, Carmen C, NP, F 513, 555 Ahamad, Anesa W, MD, F Ahing, Ayanna, DO, F	3, 54 966 542, 737 92
Aguilar, Lina M, DDS, F Aguirre Echevarria, Carmen C, NP, F 513, 555 Ahamad, Anesa W, MD, F Ahing, Ayanna, DO, F Aime, Ruth L, PMHNP, F	3, 54 966 542, 737 92 .513
Aguilar, Lina M, DDS, F Aguirre Echevarria, Carmen C, NP, F 513, 555 Ahamad, Anesa W, MD, F Ahing, Ayanna, DO, F Aime, Ruth L, PMHNP, F Ajami Fardoun, Tarek, MD, M	3, 54 966 542, 737 92 .513 .901
Aguilar, Lina M, DDS, F Aguirre Echevarria, Carmen C, NP, F 513, 555 Ahamad, Anesa W, MD, F Ahing, Ayanna, DO, F Aime, Ruth L, PMHNP, F Ajami Fardoun, Tarek, MD, M	3, 54 966 542, 737 92 .513 .901
Aguilar, Lina M, DDS, F Aguirre Echevarria, Carmen C, NP, F 513, 555 Ahamad, Anesa W, MD, F Ahing, Ayanna, DO, F Aime, Ruth L, PMHNP, F Ajami Fardoun, Tarek, MD, M Akhavan, Adrian, DP, M	3, 54 966 542, 737 92 .513 .901 712
Aguilar, Lina M, DDS, F Aguirre Echevarria, Carmen C, NP, F 513, 555 Ahamad, Anesa W, MD, F Ahing, Ayanna, DO, F Aime, Ruth L, PMHNP, F Ajami Fardoun, Tarek, MD, M Akhavan, Adrian, DP, M Akl, Ahmed M, MD, M	3, 54 966 542, 737 92 .513 .901 712 737
Aguilar, Lina M, DDS, F Aguirre Echevarria, Carmen C, NP, F 513, 555 Ahamad, Anesa W, MD, F Ahing, Ayanna, DO, F Aime, Ruth L, PMHNP, F Ajami Fardoun, Tarek, MD, M Akhavan, Adrian, DP, M Akl, Ahmed M, MD, M Akumin	3, 54 966 542, 92 .513 .901 712 737 .960
Aguilar, Lina M, DDS, F Aguirre Echevarria, Carmen C, NP, F 513, 555 Ahamad, Anesa W, MD, F Ahing, Ayanna, DO, F Aime, Ruth L, PMHNP, F Ajami Fardoun, Tarek, MD, M Akhavan, Adrian, DP, M Akhavan, Adrian, DP, M Akl, Ahmed M, MD, M Akumin Al Maaieh, Motasem A, MD, M	3, 54 966 542, 92 .513 .901 712 737 .960 847
Aguilar, Lina M, DDS, F Aguirre Echevarria, Carmen C, NP, F 513, 555 Ahamad, Anesa W, MD, F Ahing, Ayanna, DO, F Aime, Ruth L, PMHNP, F Ajami Fardoun, Tarek, MD, M Akhavan, Adrian, DP, M Akhavan, Adrian, DP, M Akhavan, Adrian, DP, M Akumin Al Maaieh, Motasem A, MD, M Alabiad, Chris R, MD, M	3, 54 966 542, 92 .513 .901 712 737 960 847 ,871
Aguilar, Lina M, DDS, F Aguirre Echevarria, Carmen C, NP, F 513, 555 Ahamad, Anesa W, MD, F Ahing, Ayanna, DO, F Aime, Ruth L, PMHNP, F Ajami Fardoun, Tarek, MD, M Akhavan, Adrian, DP, M Akhavan, Adrian, DP, M Akhavan, Adrian, DP, M Akumin Al Maaieh, Motasem A, MD, M Alabiad, Chris R, MD, M	3, 54 966 542, 92 92 901 712 737 960 847 , 871 1077
Aguilar, Lina M, DDS, F Aguirre Echevarria, Carmen C, NP, F 513, 555 Ahamad, Anesa W, MD, F Ahing, Ayanna, DO, F Aime, Ruth L, PMHNP, F Ajami Fardoun, Tarek, MD, M Akhavan, Adrian, DP, M Akumin Al Maaieh, Motasem A, MD, M Alabiad, Chris R, MD, M Alabiad, Chris R, MD, M Alarcon, Lizzeth N, MD, F	3, 54 966 542, 92 .513 .901 712 737 .960 847 ,871 1077 6
Aguilar, Lina M, DDS, F Aguirre Echevarria, Carmen C, NP, F 513, 555 Ahamad, Anesa W, MD, F Ahing, Ayanna, DO, F Aime, Ruth L, PMHNP, F Ajami Fardoun, Tarek, MD, M Akhavan, Adrian, DP, M Akhavan, Adrian, DP, M Akhavan, Adrian, DP, M Akumin Al Maaieh, Motasem A, MD, M Alabiad, Chris R, MD, M	3, 54 966 542, 92 .513 .901 712 737 .960 6 6

Alba Oliveros, Osmel, OTD, M.         513         Almodovar-Alzugaray, Leda A, MD, F.         6           Alberti-For, Juan J, MD, M.         293, 344         Almonte-Gomez, Carlos S, MD, M.         6           Albini, Thomas A, MD, M.         615, 842         Alonso, Alberto B, MD, M.         76           Albornez, John L, MD, M.         488         Alonso, Garlos M, MD, M.         76           Albornez, John L, MD, M.         488         Alonso, Garlos M, MD, M.         93           Alcaide, Maria L, MD, F.         300, 344         Alonso, Baul, MD, M.         96           Alcarde, Maria L, MD, F.         966         Alonso, Baul, MD, M.         96           Alcarde, Maria L, MD, F.         96         Alonso, Baul, MD, M.         187           Alcarde, Maria L, MD, F.         96         Alonso, Baul, MD, M.         187           Alcarde, Maria L, MD, M.         344, 883         Alvaraz, Alamo D, MD, F.         1065, 1066           Alder Eerrit MD.         285         Alvarez Fleites, Susel, DDD.         967           Aldrich, Harry R, MD, M.         311, 716, 936         Alvarez Gonzalez, Gemayaret, MD, F.         701           Alee-Castro, Maria G, MD, F.         313, 45         Alvarez Gonzalez, Gemayaret, MD, F.         701           Aleerta, Ramon E, MD, M.         966         Alvarazz, Al	Alawa, Karam A, MD, M615, 645	Almendares, Derek, DO, M9	13
Albini, Thomas A, MD, M.       615, 842       Alonso, Alberto B, MD, M.       54         Albire, Pedro, MD, M.       92       Alonso, Carlos M, MD, M.       756         Albornoz, John L, MD, M.       48       Alonso, Galdys, MD, F.       54         Albrecht, Juan C, DDS, M.       966       Alonso, Guillermo N, MD, M.       68         Alcaide, Maria L, MD, F.       933       Alonso, Baul, MD, M.       68         Alcorey, Ingrid A, MD, F.       926       Alonso, Baul, MD, M.       68         Alder Espinosa, Evelyn, DDS, F.       966       Alsad, Lina, DMD, F.       1065, 1066         Alder Espinosa, Evelyn, DDS, F.       966       Alsad, Lina, DMD, F.       1065, 1066         Alder Espinosa, Evelyn, DDS, F.       966       Alsad, Lina, DMD, F.       967         Aldrich, Harry R, MD, M.       186, 237, 345       Alvarez Fleites, Susel, DMD.       967         Aldrich, Jose J, MD, M.       186, 231, 345       Alvarez Fontes, Jose G, MD, M.       54         Ale-Castro, Maria G, MD, F.       331, 345       Alvarez Fontes, Jose G, MD, M.       54         Alegret, Armon E, MD, M.       686, 1109       Alvarez Korgluze, Diane, DMD, F.       701         Alegret, Armon E, MD, M.       966       Alvarez Ariam, DDS, M.       1660         Alenza, Avaro J, MD, M.	Alba Oliveros, Osmel, OTD, M	Almodovar-Alzugaray, Leda A, MD, F	6
Albite, Pedro, MD, M.         .92         Alonso, Carlos M, MD, M.         .54           Albornoz, John L, MD, M.         .48         Alonso, Gladys, MD, F.         .54           Albrecht, Juan C, DDS, M.         .966         Alonso, Guillermo N, MD, M.         .983           Alcadied, Maria L, MD, F.         .966         Alonso, Jose E, MD, M.         .867           Alcaquiez, Zeneyda, DDS, F.         .966         Alonso, Barrueco, Emma R, MD, F.         .668           Aldarma Espinosa, Evelyn, DDS, F.         .966         Alvarado, Yailen, DMD, F.         .967           Aldro F, Berti MD.         .829         Alvarez and Edmiston MD.         .285           Aldrich, Harry R, MD, M.         .186, 237, 345         Alvarez feites, Susel, DDS.         .967           Alder, Harry R, MD, M.         .186, 237, 345         Alvarez feites, Susel, DMD.         .967           Alea-Fernandez, Alberto, MD, M.         .311, 716, 396         Alvarez fortes, Jose G, MD, M.         .54           Alee-Castro, Maria G, MD, F.         .331, 345         Alvarez Gonzalez, Sandra M, DDF,	Alberti-Flor, Juan J, MD, M293, 344	Almonte-Gomez, Carlos A, MD, M	.6
Albornoz, John L, MD, M.         .48         Alonso, Gladys, MD, F.         .54           Albrecht, Juan C, DDS, M.         .966         Alonso, Guillermo N, MD, M.         .93           Alcaide, Maria L, MD, F.         .966         Alonso, Taul, MD, M.         .66           Alcover, Ingrid A, MD, F.         .92         Alonso, Raul, MD, M.         .187           Alcover, Ingrid A, MD, F.         .92         Alonso, Raul, MD, F.         .966           Aldarma Espinosa, Evelyn, DDS, F.         .966         Alsad, Lina, DMD, F.         .967           Aldor E Berti MD.         .829         Alvarado, Yailen, DMD, F.         .967           Aldor F, Harry R, MD, M.         .186, 237, 345         Alvarez Fleites, Susel, DDS.         .967           Alder-Castro, Maria G, MD, F.         .331, 716, 936         Alvarez Fleites, Susel, DMD.         .967           Aleeratin Mannado M, MD, M.         .615         Alvarez Gonzalez, Gemayaret, MD, F.         .701           Alegret, Armon E, MD, M.         .686         Alvarez Stoto, Pedro M, MD, M.         .560           Alenza, Avaro J, MD, M.         .345, 432, 435         Alvarez, Alicia M, MD, F.         .966           Alvarez, Aliasa, MD, N.         .641, 713         Alvarez, Aliasa, MD, F.         .967           Aleenas, Avaro J, MD, M.         .345, 432, 433	Albini, Thomas A, MD, M615, 842	Alonso, Alberto B, MD, M5	4
Albrecht, Juan C, DDS, M	Albite, Pedro, MD, M92		
Alcaide, Maria L, MD, F	Albornoz, John L, MD, M 488	Alonso, Gladys, MD, F5	4
Alcequiez, Zeneyda, DDS, F	Albrecht, Juan C, DDS, M	Alonso, Guillermo N, MD, M9	13
Alcover, Ingrid A, MD, F.         92         Alonso-Barrueco, Emma R, MD, F.         66           Aldama Espinosa, Evelyn, DDS, F.         966         Alsad, Lina, DMD, F.         1065, 1066           Alder Locio, Juan P, MD, M.         344, 583         Alvarez and Edmiston MD.         285           Aldrich, Jarry R, MD, M.         186, 237, 345         Alvarez Fleites, Susel, DDS.         967           Aldrich, Jose J, MD, M.         186, 237, 345         Alvarez Fleites, Susel, DMD.         967           Alea-Castro, Maria G, MD, F.         331, 345         Alvarez Gonzalez, Gemayaret, MD, F.         513, 542           Alegret, Armando M, MD, M.         666, 1109         Alvarez Rodriguez, Diane, DMD, F.         967           Aleman, Jose L, DDS, M.         966         Alvarez Rodriguez, Diane, DMD, F.         967           Aleman, Jose L, DDS, M.         966         Alvarez Rodriguez, Diane, DMD, F.         967           Aleman, Jose L, DDN, M.         345, 432, 583         Alvarez, Aliuska, MD, F.         293, 346           Alenzar, Xiuska, MD, F.         293, 346         Alvarez, Aliuska, MD, F.         293, 346           Alenzar, Stophen, MD, M.         345, 432, 583         Alvarez, Aliuska, MD, F.         293, 346           Alexare, Stophen, MD, M.         542, 555         Alvarez, Aliuska, MD, F.         364 <t< td=""><td>Alcaide, Maria L, MD, F330, 344</td><td></td><td></td></t<>	Alcaide, Maria L, MD, F330, 344		
Aldama Espinosa, Evelyn, DDS, F.	Alcequiez, Zeneyda, DDS, F966		
Alderuccio, Juan P, MD, M			
Aldo F Berti MD.		Alsad, Lina, DMD, F 1065, 106	6
Aldrich, Harry R, MD, M.       186, 237, 345       Alvarez Fleites, Susel, DDS.       967         Aldrich, Jose J, MD, M.       331, 716       Alvarez Fleites, Susel, DMD.       967         Alea-Fernandez, Alberto, MD, M.       331, 716, 936       Alvarez Fleites, Susel, DMD.       54         Ale-Castro, Maria G, MD, F.       331, 345       Alvarez Gonzalez, Gemayaret, MD, F.       701         Alegret, Armando M, MD, M.       686, 1109       Alvarez Gonzalez, Sandra M, DDS, F.       967         Aleman, Jose L, DDS, M.       966       Alvarez Rodriguez, Diane, DMD, F.       1060         Alencar, Alvaro J, MD, M.       345, 432, 583       Alvarez, Alicia M, MD, F.       293, 346         Alex, Stephen, MD, M.       345, 432, 583       Alvarez, Alicia M, MD, F.       488         Alesia, Christopher, DO, M.       700       Alvarez, Ariam, DDS, M.       967         Alex, Stephen, MD, M.       822, 847       Alvarez, Marez, Jose G, MD, M.       513, 542         Alfonso, Carlos E, MD, M.       187, 225, 237, 275, Alvarez, Jose G, MD, M.       513, 542         Alfonso, Daniel, MD, M.       822, 847       Alvarez, Niurka B, DDS, F.       967         Alfonso, Javier E, MD, M.       822, 847       Alvarez, Niurka B, DDS, F.       968         Alfonso, Jossue, DMD, M.       822, 847       Alvarez, Niurka B, DD			
Aldrich, Jose J, MD, M.			
Alea-Fernandez, Alberto, MD, M331, 716, 936       Alvarez Fontes, Jose G, MD, M			
Ale-Castro, Maria G, MD, F			
Alegret, Armando M, MD, M			
Alegret, Ramon E, MD, M.       686, 1109       Alvarez Gonzalez, Sandra M, DDS, F.       967         Aleman, Jose L, DDS, M.       966       Alvarez Rodriguez, Diane, DMD, F.       1060         Aleman, Jose L, DMD, M.       966       Alvarez Soto, Pedro M, MD, M.       560, 781         Alen, Zoila M, MD, F.       544       Alvarez, Alicia M, MD, F.       293, 346         Alencar, Alvaro J, MD, M.       345, 432, 583       Alvarez, Alicia M, MD, F.       488         Alessia, Christopher, DO, M.       700       Alvarez, Alicia M, MD, F.       967         Alexis Alexis, Valery, NP, M.       513, 542       Alvarez, Hector S, MD, M.       6, 54, 173         Alfonso, Alfonso, NP, M.       542, 555       Alvarez, Jose G, MD, M.       7, 54         Alsto, 33, 615       Alvarez, Naria J, DDS, F.       967         Alfonso, Daniel, MD, M.       822, 847       Alvarez, Niaria R, DDS, F.       967         Alfonso, Javier E, MD, M.       275, 615       Alvarez, Pablo R, DDS, M.       968         Alfonso, Jossue, DMD, M.       879       Alvarez, Rosa A, DMD, F.       968         Alfonso, Teresa B, MD, F.       879       Alvarez, Rosa A, DMD, F.       968         Alfonso, Teresa B, MD, F.       879       Alvarez, Rosa A, DMD, F.       968         Alfonzo, Fara, DDS, M.			
Aleman, Jose L, DDS, M			
Aleman, Jose L, DMD, M.       966       Alvarez Soto, Pedro M, MD, M.       560, 781         Alen, Zoila M, MD, F.       293, 346         Alencar, Alvaro J, MD, M.       345, 432, 583       Alvarez, Alicia M, MD, F.       293, 346         Alencar, Alvaro J, MD, M.       345, 432, 583       Alvarez, Aliuska, MD, F.       293, 346         Alencar, Alvaro J, MD, M.       345, 432, 583       Alvarez, Aliuska, MD, F.       967         Alex, Stephen, MD, M.       822, 847       Alvarez, Ariam, DDS, M.       967         Alex, Stephen, MD, M.       513, 542       Alvarez, Hector S, MD, M.       6, 54, 173         Alfonso, Alfonso, NP, M.       542, 555       Alvarez, John O, NP, M.       513, 542         Alfonso, Carlos E, MD, M.       187, 225, 237, 276, 314       Alvarez, John O, NP, M.       567         Alfonso, Daniel, MD, M.       822, 847       Alvarez, Patolo R, DDS, F.       967         Alfonso, Jossue, DMD, M.       275, 615       Alvarez, Patolo R, DDS, M.       968         Alfonso, Jossue, DMD, M.       472       Alvarez, Rosa A, DMD, F.       968         Alfonzo, Fara, DDS, M.       966       Alvarez, Yudemis, NP, F.       513, 555         Alhanchroum, Ayham M, MD, M.       483       Amendola, Beatriz E, MD, F.       968         Alknachroum, Ayham M, MD, M.	•		
Alen, Zoila M, MD, F.		<b>9</b>	
Alencar, Alvaro J, MD, M			
Alessia, Christopher, DO, M.       700       Alvarez, Ariam, DDS, M.       967         Alexs, Stephen, MD, M.       822, 847       Alvarez, Elibeth, DDS, DMD, F.       967         Alexis, Alexis, Valery, NP, M.       513, 542       Alvarez, Hector S, MD, M.       6, 54, 173         Alfonso, Alfonso, NP, M.       542, 555       Alvarez, John O, NP, M.       513, 542         Alfonso, Carlos E, MD, M.       187, 225, 237, 275, Alvarez, Johse G, MD, M.       7, 54         Ad5, 433, 615       Alvarez, Maria J, DDS, F.       967         Alfonso, Daniel, MD, M.       822, 847       Alvarez, Nuinia R, DDS, F.       967         Alfonso, Javier E, MD, M.       275, 615       Alvarez, Pablo R, DDS, M.       968         Alfonso, Jossue, DMD, M.       472       Alvarez, Pedro G, DO, M.       7         Alfonso, Teresa B, MD, F.       87, 92       Alvarez, Rosa A, DMD, F.       968         Alfonzo, Fara, DDS, M.       966       Alvarez, Yudemis, NP, F.       513, 555         Allumaid, Sulaiman, MD, M.       345, 472       Alvarez diana, Veronica, MD, F.       968         Alkhachroum, Ayham M, MD, M.       488       Amendola, Beatriz E, MD, F.       968         Allen, Courtney E, OD, F.       646       American Access Care of Miami.       238, 472, 750         346       America	Alen, Zoila M, MD, F		
Alex, Stephen, MD, M.       822, 847       Alvarez, Elibeth, DDS, DMD, F.       967         Alexis Alexis, Valery, NP, M.       513, 542       Alvarez, Hector S, MD, M.       6, 54, 173         Alfonso, Alfonso, NP, M.       542, 555       Alvarez, John O, NP, M.       513, 542         Alfonso, Carlos E, MD, M.       187, 225, 237, 275, Alvarez, John O, NP, M.       513, 542         Alfonso, Daniel, MD, M.       822, 847       Alvarez, Nimia R, DDS, F.       967         Alfonso, Daniel, MD, M.       275, 615       Alvarez, Nimia R, DDS, F.       967         Alfonso, Javier E, MD, M.       275, 615       Alvarez, Nimia R, DDS, F.       968         Alfonso, Jossue, DMD, M.       966       Alvarez, Pedro G, DO, M.       7         Alfonso, Teresa B, MD, F.       968       Alvarez, Yudemis, NP, F.       513, 555         Alurez, Yudemis, NP, F.       513, 555       Alvarez, Rosa A, DMD, F.       968         Alfonzo, Fara, DDS, M.       966       Alvarez, Yudemis, NP, F.       513, 555         Alkhachroum, Ayham M, MD, M.       488       Amendola, Beatriz E, MD, F.       561         Alik hachroum, Ayham M, MD, M.       488       American Current Care.       926         Allergy/asthma Associates of S Florida 175, 176, American Institute For Sleep Performance.       933       9346 <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td></t<>			
Alexis Alexis, Valery, NP, M.       513, 542       Alvarez, Hector S, MD, M.       6, 54, 173         Alfonso, Alfonso, NP, M.       542, 555       Alvarez, John O, NP, M.       513, 542         Alfonso, Carlos E, MD, M.       187, 225, 237, 275, 340       Alvarez, Jose G, MD, M.       7, 54         345, 433, 615       Alvarez, Jose G, MD, M.       7, 54         Alfonso, Daniel, MD, M.       822, 847       Alvarez, Nimia R, DDS, F.       967         Alfonso, Javier E, MD, M.       275, 615       Alvarez, Niurka B, DDS, F.       968         Alfonso, Jossue, DMD, M.       966       Alvarez, Pedro G, DO, M.       7         Alfonso, Teresa B, MD, F.       87, 92       Alvarez, Rosa A, DMD, F.       513, 553         Alknachroum, Ayham M, MD, M.       345, 472       Alvarez/Galiana, Veronica, MD, F.       561         Ali, Hassan, MD, M.       345, 472       Alvarez/Galiana, Veronica, MD, F.       561         Alkhachroum, Ayham M, MD, M.       488       Amendola, Beatriz E, MD, F.       561         Allergy/asthma Associates of s Florida 175, 176, Ade       Americaan Access Care of Miami			
Alfonso, Alfonso, NP, M			
Alfonso, Carlos E, MD, M			
345, 433, 615       Alvarez, Maria J, DDS, F			
Alfonso, Daniel, MD, M.       822, 847       Alvarez, Nimia R, DDS, F.       967         Alfonso, Eduardo, MD, M.       275, 615       Alvarez, Niurka B, DDS, F.       968         Alfonso, Javier E, MD, M.       472       Alvarez, Pablo R, DDS, M.       968         Alfonso, Jossue, DMD, M.       966       Alvarez, Pablo R, DDS, M.       968         Alfonso, Teresa B, MD, F.       87, 92       Alvarez, Rosa A, DMD, F.       968         Alfonzo, Fara, DDS, M.       966       Alvarez, Yudemis, NP, F.       513, 555         Alhumaid, Sulaiman, MD, M.       615       Alvarez-Galiana, Veronica, MD, F.       968         Alkhachroum, Ayham M, MD, M.       345, 472       Alvarez-Galiana, Veronica, MD, F.       968         Alkhachroum, Ayham M, MD, M.       488       Amer, Salah, MD, M.       188, 225, 238, 347         Allergy/asthma Associates of S Florida 175, 176, 346       American Access Care of Miami.       238, 472, 750         Alled Orthopedics.       932       American Institute For Sleep Performance.       943         Allery Orthopedics and Sports Medicine       847       Amerispan Multispecialty.       616         Allery orthopedics and Sports Medicine       847       Amerispan Multispecialty.       616         Allery orthopedics and Sports Medicine       847       Amerispan Multispecialty. </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
Alfonso, Eduardo, MD, M.       275, 615       Alvarez, Niurka B, DDS, F.       968         Alfonso, Javier E, MD, M.       472       Alvarez, Pablo R, DDS, M.       968         Alfonso, Jossue, DMD, M.       966       Alvarez, Pedro G, DO, M.       7         Alfonso, Teresa B, MD, F.       87, 92       Alvarez, Rosa A, DMD, F.       968         Alfonzo, Fara, DDS, M.       966       Alvarez, Yudemis, NP, F.       513, 555         Alhumaid, Sulaiman, MD, M.       615       Alvarez-Galiana, Veronica, MD, F.       968         Alkhachroum, Ayham M, MD, M.       345, 472       Alvareztorre, Gloria S, DMD, F.       968         Allen, Courtney E, OD, F.       646       American Access Care of Miami.       238, 472, 750         Allergy/asthma Associates of S Florida 175, 176, 346       American Institute For Sleep Performance.       943         Alled Orthopedics.       932       Amerispan Multispecialty.       616         Alled Orthopedics and Sports Medicine.       847       Amerispan Multispecialty.       616         Almaguer, Katia I, NP, F.       513, 542, 555       Amin, Katherine A, MD, F.       902         Almanza, Orlando, MD, M.       187, 237, 346       Amofah, Saint A, MD, M.       782			
Alfonso, Javier E, MD, M.472Alvarez, Pablo R, DDS, M.968Alfonso, Jossue, DMD, M.966Alvarez, Pedro G, DO, M.7Alfonso, Teresa B, MD, F.87, 92Alvarez, Rosa A, DMD, F.968Alfonzo, Fara, DDS, M.966Alvarez, Yudemis, NP, F.513, 555Alhumaid, Sulaiman, MD, M.615Alvarez-Galiana, Veronica, MD, F.968Alkachroum, Ayham M, MD, M.345, 472Alvareztorre, Gloria S, DMD, F.968Alknachroum, Ayham M, MD, M.488Amendola, Beatriz E, MD, F.968Allen, Courtney E, OD, F.646Amer, Salah, MD, M.188, 225, 238, 347Allergy/asthma Associates of s Florida 175, 176, 346American Access Care of Miami			
Alfonso, Jossue, DMD, M.966Alvarez, Pedro G, DO, M.7Alfonso, Teresa B, MD, F.87, 92Alvarez, Rosa A, DMD, F.968Alfonzo, Fara, DDS, M.966Alvarez, Yudemis, NP, F.513, 555Alhumaid, Sulaiman, MD, M.615Alvarez-Galiana, Veronica, MD, F.561Ali, Hassan, MD, M.345, 472Alvareztorre, Gloria S, DMD, F.968Alkhachroum, Ayham M, MD, M.488Amendola, Beatriz E, MD, F.968Allen, Courtney E, OD, F.646Amer, Salah, MD, M.188, 225, 238, 347Allergy/asthma Associates of s Florida 175, 176, 346American Access Care of Miami.238, 472, 750Allied Orthopedics.932American Institute For Sleep Performance.943Allied Orthopedics and Sports Medicine.847Amescua, Guillermo, MD, M.275, 616Almaguer, Katia I, NP, F.513, 542, 555Amin, Katherine A, MD, F.902Almaguer, Raul, MD, M.187, 237, 346Amofah, Saint A, MD, M.782Almanza, Orlando, MD, M.187, 237, 346Amofah, Saint A, MD, M.93			
Alfonso, Teresa B, MD, F			
Alfonzo, Fara, DDS, M			
Alhumaid, Sulaiman, MD, M.615Alvarez-Galiana, Veronica, MD, F.561Ali, Hassan, MD, M.345, 472Alvareztorre, Gloria S, DMD, F.968Alkhachroum, Ayham M, MD, M.488Amendola, Beatriz E, MD, F.738Allen, Courtney E, OD, F.646Amer, Salah, MD, M.188, 225, 238, 347Allergy/asthma Associates of s Florida 175, 176, 346American Access Care of Miami 238, 472, 750 American Current Care.926Allergy/asthma Associates of S Florida 175, 176, 346American Institute For Sleep Performance			
Ali, Hassan, MD, M.345, 472Alvareztorre, Gloria S, DMD, F.968Alkhachroum, Ayham M, MD, M.488Amendola, Beatriz E, MD, F.738Allen, Courtney E, OD, F.646Amer, Salah, MD, M.188, 225, 238, 347Allergy/asthma Associates of s Florida 175, 176, 346American Access Care of Miami 238, 472, 750Allergy/asthma Associates of S Florida 175, 176, 346American Institute For Sleep Performance			
Alkhachroum, Ayham M, MD, M			
Allen, Courtney E, OD, F			
Allergy/asthma Associates of s Florida 175, 176, 346American Access Care of Miami 238, 472, 750 American Current Care			
346American Current Care			
Allergy/asthma Associates of S Florida 175, 176, 346American Institute For Sleep Performance			
346Americare Renal Center			
Allied Orthopedics932Amerispan Multispecialty616All-Pro Orthopedics and Sports Medicine847Amescua, Guillermo, MD, M.275, 616Almaguer Martinez, Antonio M, DDS, M.967Amin, Katherine A, MD, F.902Almaguer, Katia I, NP, F.513, 542, 555Amin, Sunil P, MD, M.293, 347Almaguer, Raul, MD, M.187, 237, 346Amofah, Saint A, MD, M.93	637		
All-Pro Orthopedics and Sports Medicine			
Almaguer Martinez, Antonio M, DDS, M			
Almaguer, Katia I, NP, F			
Almaguer, Raul, MD, M			
Almanza, Orlando, MD, M 187, 237, 346 Amofah, Saint A, MD, M 93	-		

Amselem, Shalom, DDS, M9		Arcone, Rafael J, MD, M	
Amundaray, Juan C, DDS, M9		Ardalan, Bach, MD, M348, 433,	
Amundson, Melissa S, DDS, F 10		Ardy Medical Supply	
Anays Santana-Izquierdo MD PA1		Arencibia, Rony, DMD, M	
Anderson, Curtis L, MD, M238, 750, 7		Arevalo Santana, Lubin F, MD, M	
Andrade Rodriguez, Fausto F, MD, M5		Arguelles, Lauren, DMD, F	
Andrade, Christian M, MD, M293, 3		Arguelles, Lourdes, DMD, F	
Andrade, Gladys L, MD, F		Arguelles, Ramon F, MD, M	
Andrade, Katherine, DDS, F9	68	Arias Urdaneta, Luis A, MD, M	
Andrade, Katherine, DMD, F9		Arias, Sixto A, MD, M	
Andrade, Yeney, NP, F5		Arif, Humza, DMD, M	
Andrade-Bucknor, Sharon N, MD, F 188, 23	38,	Ariol Labrada MD	
347, 433	200	Arkadiy V Purygin MD DO	
Andrade-Ortiz, Werner A, MD, M7		Armas, Ana, MD, F	
Andraos, Edward, MD, M		Armas, Eddie, MD, M	
Andre, Valentin J, MD, M		Armas, Francisco J, MD, M	
Andreina Rojas MD		Armas, Joel, MD, M	
Andreu, Alejandro J, MD, M		Armas, Jose M, MD, M7	
Andreu, Robert, MD, M		Armentano, Lawrence A JR, DDS, M	
Andux Gonzalez, Carmen Z, MD, F		Armentano, Lawrence A JR, MD, M	
Andux, Luis A, MD, M		Arnedo, Johanna M, DDS, F	
Angeli, Simon I, MD, M		Arnold, David J, MD, M	
Angueira-Serrano, Eugenio, MD, M		Arocha, Josefina J, DDS, F Aron, Robert S, DDS, M	
Anguita, Juan C, DMD, M			
Angulo, Liliana M, DDS, F		Aronowicz-Gallego, Joel D, MD, M	
Anillo Sarmiento, Manuel F, DDS, M		Arostegui, Ivan A, MD, M Arrangoiz, Rodrigo A, MD, M	
Anita L Petteway MD PA		Arrieta, Agustin J, MD, M	
Anjan, Shweta, MD, F		Arriola, Antonio J, DDS, M	
Anjari, Chweia, MD, M		Arronte, Julio E, MD, M	
Ansan, Zuban, MD, M. Antequera, Carol M, PA, F		Arroyave Smilovitz, Leibe A, MD, M	
Antezana, Mauricio, DDS, M		Arroyave-Obrien, Claudia P, MD, F	
Antunez, Daylem, MD, F		Arroyo Nieto, Elder A, MD, M	
Antunez, Efrain, MD, M		Arteaga, Juan F, MD, M	
Apaza Concha, Ana C, MD, F		Arthritis and Rheumatic Care Center	
Apolo, Mariaines, DP, F		Arzola, Vanessa S, DMD, F	
Aponte Barrios, Secil, DDS, F9		Arzola, Vanessa V, DMD, F	
Appel, Andrew J, MD, M		Arzola, Vanessa, DMD, F	
Aran, Alberto J, MD, M616, 8		Ascher, Kori, DO, F	
Arana, Julian F, MD, M		Asdaghi, Negar, MD, F	
Aranda, Frank J, MD, M		Ashkenazy, Noy, MD, F	
Arango, Abelardo, MD, M782, 8		Ashly Weissfield PA	
Arango, Dillonelijah, MD, M		Ason Medical	
Arango, Lina T, OD, F		Astarita, Michele D, MD, F	
Arango, Pablo, MD, M		Asturrigaza, Gina G, DDS, F	
Arango-Cifuentes, Jaime, MD, M		Athwal-Johal, Surjit K, MD, F	
Arbach, Lisa W, NP, F		Atkinson, William A, DDS, M	
Arce-Nunez, Esperanza, MD, F7, 55, 5		Attia, George R, MD, M 276, 320,	
Archer, Harry, MD, M7, 55, 95, 3		Aurelio A Ortiz	
Archilla, Javier, OD, M6		Avalos Pena, Anneyd M, MD, F	
·			

Avanta Orthopedics Avecillas, Jaime F, MD, M	, 718, 943 , 513, 542 r941 277 294, 349 618, 871 514, 542 609, 782 782, 889 970 96
Ayala-Haedo, Juan A, MD, M	
Azadi, Anthony A, DDS, M	
Azer, Mark, DMD, M	
Azure Shores Rehabilitation	
Azzam, Gregory A, MD, M	

#### В

D	
B and G Diagnostic Services	
Baalhaness, Meir M, MD, M618	
Babaev, Ortal, DO, F	
Baca, Jose F, MD, M.	
Bach, Austin, DO, M	
Bach, Miriam, OD, F	
Bachrach, Marlene G, NP, F	
Back In Motion Physical Therapy 947, 950, 955	
Back IN Motion Physical Therapy947, 950, 955	951,
Badu, Ama A, MD, F	. 561
Baesso, Karina D, DPM, F	712
Baez Henry, Carlianette B, DDS, F	970
Baez Santana, Odalis A, NP, F	514
Baez, Yolanda, DMD, F	970
BaghdadiGegati, Marcel, DMD, M970	, 971
Bahamonde, Emmanuel I, MD, M	472
Bahrami, Michael M, MD, M	
Baidal, David, MD, M 277, 349	
Baier, Horst J, MD, M	
Baigorri, Francisco J, MD, M 294	
Baker, Ronia M, DDS, F	971
Baker, Stacey E, MD, F332	
Balaguer, Eric J, MD, M783	
Ballen, Ann E, MD, F	
Balmir Thevenin, Joelle M, DDS, F	
Baloga, Jaclyn, PA, F	. 706
Baluja Soledad, Jaqueline, NP, F	
Bansee-Cordero, Nichele S, MD, F	
Baquerizo, Hernan R, MD, M 277	, 349

Baquero, Laura, NP, F5 Baracco, Gio J, MD, M		
Baraga, Michael G, MD, M7		
Barakat, Claudia M, DMD, F		
Baras Avila, Gelasio A, MD, M		
Barban Rodriguez, Greta, DDS, F		
Barbara M Muina MD PA		
Barbeito, Jorge L, MD, M.		
Barber, Janetxia P, DMD, F		
Barcelo, Yanette, PA, F		
Barcena Blanch, Maria, MD, F		
Barcena, Julio A, MD, M 188, 238, 3		
Barcenas, Jorge M, MD, M		
Barcia, Antonio R, DDS, M		
Bardinas Rodriguez, Rogelio O, MD, M		
Barkin, Jamie S, MD, M2	94,	350
Barkin, Jodie A, MD, M2		
Barnes-Espanol, Ricardo R, MD, M 56,		
Baro, Rosemarie M, DMD, F		
Barona, Jorge D, DDS, M	•••••	.971
Barquero, Ruth D, OTD, F		555
Barquet, Antonio R, MD, M 189, 2		
Barrau, Carmel J, MD, M	•••••	97
Barrera, Carlos M, MD, M277, 3		
Barrera, Martha E, DDS, F		
Barreras, Lauren N, DMD, F		
Barreras, Yanara, OD, F		
Barreto, Gaspar A, MD, M3		
Barrial-Farinas, Rafael A, MD, M		
Barrientos, Jacqueline C, MD, F 321, 4		
Barrios, Humberto, MD, M		.562
Barrios, Limaris, MD, F		
Barrios, Richard, MD, M		
Barroetabena Riol, Yoasnel, NP, M5		
Barroso Gonzalez, Ulises, MD, M		9
Barroso, Juan, MD, M9	), 56	6, 97
Basadre, Jesse O, MD, M783, 8		
Basil, Gregory W, MD, M		.829
Bassan, Isaac, MD, M2	95,	350
Bassan, Rachel F, PA, F		706
Basto, Jazmin N, DDS, F		972
Basto, Jazmin N, DMD, F		972
Batista Iturriaga, Angel, MD, M		9
Batista Mendez, Yoxari, DDS, F		
Batista, Edgar A, MD, M		
Batista, Virginia D, DDS, F		.972
Bauerlein, Eugene J III, MD, M 189, 22	24,	239,
351	,	,
Baum, Michael N, DC, M		.266
Baumel, Bernard S, MD, M		

Bayside Ambulatory Center	Bermudez, Roberto, MD, M
Bazzi, Ali A, MD, M	Bernal-Mizrachi, Ernesto, MD, M277, 352
Beasley, Robert E, MD, M 239, 750, 754	Bernkrant, Shanna S, DMD, F972
Beato, Jorge R, MD, M97	Bernkrant, Shanna, DMD, F
Beatriz E Amendola MD738	Bernstein, Stuart J, MD, M719
Beauchamps, Laura, MD, F	Berrio Orozco, Mauricio A, NP, M 515, 544
Beaudoin, Danielle A, DDS, F	Berrocal, Audina M, MD, F 619
Beauperthuy, Gilbert D, DO, M848	Berti, Aldo F, MD, M
Becerra, Maria R, DDS, F972	Bertran-Lopez, Jovanna, MD, F
Behar, Simon, MD, M	Berzosa-Corella, Manuel, MD, M295, 352
Beitinjaneh, Amer M, MD, M351, 434, 584	Besada, Eulogio, OD, M647
Bejany, Darwich E, MD, M902	Best Value Healthcare285, 352
Bejar, David, MD, M189, 240, 351	Best Vision Eye Care Center1078
Belette, Francisco E, MD, M352, 458, 585	Best, Thomas M, MD, M286, 290, 696, 763, 848
Bell, Crystal A, NP, F 515	Betancor, Anette J, DDS, F
Bell, Kaylyn, MD, F9	Betancourt, Arelys M, DDS, F
Bello, Claudia C, OD, F646	Betancourt, Boris, MD, M719
Bello, Jenny E, DDS, F972	Betancourt, Gabriel, DO, M10
Bello, Lidia O, MD, F57	Betancourt, Mayrag G, DDS, F
Benatar, Michael G, MD, M489	Beteta, Nhu T, OD, F 647
Benavides Rodriguez, Alina C, DDS, F972	Betty Borsky OD PA 1078
Benavides, Miguel A, MD, M189	Beydoun, Miriam M, DMD, F973
Bencomo, Rosabel M, MD, F 10	Beyer, Erik A, MD, M765, 878
Ben-David, Kfir, MD, M	Bhalla, Sean, MD, M
Bendix, Marcelo V, MD, M 277	Bhandari, Akshay, MD, M902
Benedetto, Pasquale W, MD, M352, 458, 585,	Bhat, Abhishek, MD, M458, 902
697	Bianchi, Ausberto A, MD, M98
Bengoa, Melissa, MD, F97	Bianco, Fernando J, MD, M902
Bengoa, Milton R, MD, M97	Bien-Aime, Tony, MD, M10
Benitez, Andrea M, DDS, F	Bienes, Lissette M, DMD, F
Benitez, Christine, NP, F515	Bilsker, Martin S, MD, M 190, 240, 353, 435
Benitez, Wilfrido A, MD, M 10, 57, 98	Bilusic, Marijo, MD, M 458, 586
Benitez-Kreymborg, Damaris, OD, F646	Birman, Alex, MD, M562
Benjamin Reinherz DO619	Birnbaum, Vivian S, MD, F
Benjamin, Carolina G, MD, F829	Biscayne Bay Dialysis
Benjamin, Esther, NP, F543	Biscayne Health and Rehabilitation Center917
Benjamin, Yehuda J, DMD, M 1055	Bishop, Ian J, MD, M562
Bennett, Terri-Ann M, MD, F562	Bitran, Avichayil, NP, F515
Benson, David, MD, M98	Bitrian, Elena, MD, F
Benveniste, Ronald J, MD, M830	Blair-Pottinger, Sharon C, PA, F
Beohar, Nirat, MD, M 189, 225, 240	Blakeley, Rachel M, DDS, F
Beraja Medical Institute 1077, 1078	Blanc, Smith, OD, M647
Berenguer, Ramon A, MD, M57	Blanco, Amalfi, OD, F647
Berenstein, Daniel M, DDS, DMD, M 1066	Blanco, Antonio E, MD, M
Berenstein, Daniel M, DMD, M 1066	Blanco, Christine, NP, F
Bergstrom, Linsey A, OD, F	Blanco, Diana R, DMD, F
Berkowitz, Steven H, DDS, M 1060	Blanco, Guillermo, MD, M
Berman, Gary, OD, M	Blanco, Kemel J, DMD, M973
Bermudez, Jose M, MD, M57	Blanco, Yamilet, DMD, F
Bermudez, Lidia R, MD, F	Blandon, Michelle, NP, F

Blaustein, Arnold S, MD, M 321, 353, 459, 586	Braceras, Ines M, MD, F11
Blay, Marina M, DMD, F	Bradley, Terrence J, MD, M
Bleicher, Jeremy S, DO, M 277, 353	Braghiroli, Joao F, MD, M
Blemur, Pierre, MD, M	Brain Center
Bloom, Michael L, MD, M	Drauel Diaz, Maria D, NP, F
Blue Vision Corporation	Braun, Alexandra B, NP, F 516
Blum-Guzman, Juan P, MD, M295	Braver, Beth R, MD, F
Blyden, Gershwin T, MD, M99, 586	Braver, Howard, MD, M
Blythe, Stephen E, MD, M	Braverman Eye Center
BMA Cutler Ridge930	Bravo, Diane, DMD, F974
BMA Metro Miami930	Bravo, Patricia, MD, F11, 58, 1109
BMA of Coconut Grove	Bravo, Raquel A, DDS, F974
BMA of Hialeah930	Bravo, Raquel A, DMD, F
BMA of Kendall	Bread of Life Vision1078
Bma Of Miami930	Breast and Ultrasound Diagnostic
BMA of South Miami930	Breton, Cristian F, MD, M
BMA West Dade930	Breton, Luis F, DMD, M974
BMA West Kendall930	Bretos, Alexander L, DMD, M
Bobadilla, Patricia M, DDS, F	Bricio, Eugenio M, MD, M191
Boeras Garcia, Suibel, DDS, DMD974	Brijbag, Bernhard L, DO, M99
Boeras Garcia, Suibel, DMD, F974	Brilliant Eyecare
Bojko, Sonja M, DDS, F	Brink, Matthew J, MD, M
Bolanos, Melody, OD, F647	Brito Aguila, Yordy, NP, M
Bollar, Teresita A, OD, F647	Brito Villalon, Juan L, MD, M58
Bolufer, Fernando A, MD, M	Brito, Yoel, MD, M
Bombino, Aesthor E, MD, M	Broceta Martinez, Abelardo, MD, M 100
Bonachea, Roxana, DMD, F	Brody, Robert A, DDS, M
Bonansea-Frances, Adriana, MD, F	Brody, Robert A, DMD, M
Boneva, Dessislava V, MD, F771, 783, 882	Bromberg, Reuven, MD, M
Bonner, William J, MD, M	Bromley, Andrew D, MD, M 191
Bonnin, Monica, DDS, F	Broward Institute of Cardiology
Bonnin, Monica, DDD, F	Brown, Andrew D, MD, M 490
Bonny, Castro J, MD, M	Brown, Christopher A, MD, M
Boomsma, Shawn E, DO, M	Brown, David S, MD, M100
Bordenave, George H, MD, M 190, 240, 353	Brown, Kariesa A, MD, F11
Borges Leon, Veysy, MD, F 10	Brown, William J, MD, M
Borges, Jorge F, DMD, M	Broyer, Zach, MD, M
Borick, Jamie L, MD, F10	Bruck, Darren, MD, M
Bornak, Arash M, MD, M	Buchillon, Geobel, NP, M
Borregales Moros, Leonardo, MD, M	Buena Vista Vision Club
0	Buendia-Yidios, Mauricio A, MD, M. 191, 241, 355
Borsky, Betty L, OD, F647 Bosch, Lourdes T, MD, F353, 719	
	Bueno Alvarado, Maria A, DDS, F
Bosem, Marc E, MD, M	Bui, Hoan K, MD, M
Boulandier, Dalmis, NP, F	Bui, Luong M, MD, M
Boulanger, Catherine V, MD, F	Buigas, Rosanna, MD, F
435 Rouza Manual MD M 100 241 254	Buitrago Guevara, Ivan A, MD, M 192, 241, 355 Buitrago Efron MD M
Bouza, Manuel, MD, M	Buitrago, Efren, MD, M
Bowles, Robert J, MD, M	Bunassar Fontela, Jenevieve M, DMD, F
Boyle Balbin, Nicte, DDS, F	Burgos, Rafael S JR, MD, M
Bozung, Alison K, OD, F647	Burke, George W III, MD, M784

Burks, Stephen S, MD, M830 Burn and Reconstructive Centers of FL. 785, 823,	Calvo, Manuela, MD, F <sup>-</sup> Calzada, Tania, MD, F	
865	Calzadilla, Andrew S, MD, M316, 356, 4	
Burn And Reconstructive Centers Of Fl. 785, 823,	Camargo Galvis, Jose, MD, M	
865	Camargo, Christian J, MD, M	
Burton, Kristen, MD, F192, 242	Camayd, Juan G, MD, M	
Buryk, Yaroslav, MD, M	Camejo, Joaquin IV, DMD, M	
Busse, Jorge C, MD, M	Campbell, Lisa M, DDS, F	
Bustillo, Cynthia, DMD, F	Campos, Michael A, MD, M	
Bustillo-Osborne, Senia V, OD, F	Camps, Nicholas S, DO, M	
Buznego, Carlos, MD, M	Canaan, Mariangela, DDS, F	
Buzzelli, Mark D, MD, M	Canada, Fernando, MD, M	
Byers, Patricia M, MD, F	Cancio, Juan N, MD, M.	
Byrnes, Diana M, MD, F	Candelario Rodriguez, Carlo, MD, M	
Byrnes, John J, MD, M322, 355, 435, 459, 587	Canero, Antonio, PA, M	
<b>C</b>	Canete Casanas, Gustavo, NP, M	
C C	Cano Health	
C Justin Holcomb OD LLC	Cano, Antonio, MD, M	
Caballero, Orlando G, MD, M100	Cano, Lourdes M, DMD, F	977 978
Cabanas, Janet, OD, F	Cantens, Patricia M, DMD, F	978
Cabanzon, David J, DDS, M	Capey, Mary F, NP, F	
Cabeza Rivera, Franco H, MD, M473	Capo, Hilda, MD, F	
Cabeza Romero, Carmen, MD, F	Capo, Jesline M, OD, F	
Cabeza, Iliana M, DDS, F	Capote Sarmiento, Rafael, MD, M	
Cabot, Florence, MD, F	Capote, Eddy JR, MD, M	
Cabral, Amadeo, MD, M	Cappelleti, Giacomo, MD, M	
Cabrera Hernandez, Claudia, MD, F 101 Cabrera Portela, Misley, OTD, F 556	Capra Diaz, Jennifer S, DMD, F	
Cabrera Viera, Eduardo F, DDS, M	Caputo, Michelle K, OD, F	
Cabrera, Israel E, MD, M 101	Caravia, Amanda M, DMD, F	
Cabrera, Ladys, DMD, F	Carballo, Mauro, DDS, M	
Cabrera, Luis R, MD, M	Carballo, Pedro P, MD, M 102, 7	
Cabrera, Moises, DDS, M	Carballo, Rodolfo B, DDS, M	
Cabrera, Rene E, DDS, M	Carballo, Rodolfo, DDS, M	
Cabrera-Martinez, Abel, MD, M	Carbunar, Olimpia M, MD, F	
Caceres, Johanny, DDS, M	Carcamo, Mario I, OD, M	648
Caceres, Juan, MD, M 11, 58, 101, 701	Cardenas, Elio A, DDS, M	
Caceres, Luis R III, DO, M 101, 436	Cardenas, Jose, MD, M	
Cadavid, Gustavo, MD, M	Cardenas, Luis E, DDS, M	1066
Cai, Louis, MD, M	Cardenas, Luis E, DMD, M	
Cala Balmaseda, Guianella E, DDS	Cardenas, Maxwell, DDS, M	
Cala Morales, Angela M, DDS, F	Cardiology On Call	192, 226
Cala Morales, Angela M, DMD, F	Cardiovascular Diagnostic Imag	
Calafell, Yesim E, MD, F101	Cardiovascular Medicine Associates	193, 359
Calandriello, Alexandra, MD, F	Cardoso, Ramon, MD, M	102
Calderon, Erik O, DDS, M	Cardoso, Teresa, MD, F	102
Calero, Gisselle S, OD, F	Care Optica	1079
Calle Medina, Jorge J, MD, M101	Care Optical LLC	
Calleja, Gustavo A, MD, M	Cargioli, Reese, MD, M	436, 698
Calva-Cerqueira, Daniel, MD, M	Caridad-Barros, Jorge A, MD, M	786, 890
Calvo, Jose R, DDS, M	Carlos E Vaca Md Pa	

Carlos E Vaca MD PA	Castellanos, Giannie, OD, F
Carlos M Barrera	Castellanos, Jorge E, MD, M
Carlos Medina MD PA786	Castellanos, Stephanie M, OD, F
Carlos Ramirez Calderon	Castellon, Celestino P, MD, M563
Carmenate, Aliuska, MD, F 102	Castilla, Diego M, MD, M
Carmenate, Eliades J, MD, M102	Castillo, Cindy J, DMD, F 1056
Caro, Pedro R, MD, M58, 103	Castillo, Jose A, OD, M650
Carollo, Douglas, NP, M516, 544	Castillo, Ramon M, MD, M 104
Carpintero, Maria F, MD, F 360, 757	Castillo, Sandra M, DDS, F
Carpio, Jesus J, DMD, M979	Castilloux, Jennifer, DO, F 104
Carpio, Jose M, MD, M 177	Castrillo, Janet, OD, F 650
Carralero, Rita M, MD, F 13	Castro Caceres, Rosa L, NP, F517
Carranza, Lucia N, NP, F 517, 544	Castro, Eileen J, DDS, F 980
Carrasco, Angel, MD, M316, 360, 491, 1109	Castro, Jose G, MD, M333
Carrasco, Erik, MD, M103	Casuso, Lourdes A, MD, F621
Carrasquilla, Ivan, MD, M13	Cavuoto, Kara M, MD, F 621
Carrasquillo, Olveen, MD, M103	Cayon, Alicia B, DDS, DMD, F980
Carrazana Garces, Edisnel, DDS	Ceballos, Cesar E, MD, M
Carre, George, MD, M103	Ceferino A Milian MD PA360
Carreras, Ivan, MD, M 103	Celestino Neninger MD686
Carrillo Giraldo, Ricardo C, DDS, M	Celis, Victor, DDS, M1066
Carrillo Gracia, Valentina D, DDS, F 979	Celis, Victor, DMD, M1066
Carrillo, Catalina P, DDS, F979	Celoge, Marie Y, MD, F59
Carrillo, Pedro L JR, MD, M103	Cendan, Ignacio E, MD, M
Carrillo, Ramon, MD, M 104, 765	Center For Diagnostic Imaging960
Carrillo, Rogerio G, MD, M878	Center For Eye Surgery
Carrion Monsalve, Andres F, MD, M 296, 360,	
933	Central Magnetic Imaging North
Carrion, Jessica, NP, F517	Centurion, Jose J, MD, M 104, 105, 193, 242
Carro, Odile M, DMD, F 845	Cepeda, Jillian M, DO, F757
Carugno, Jose A, MD, M562	Cepero Conde, Yitzy, DDS
Carvajal Alba, Jaime A, MD, M	Cepero, Rodolfo J, MD, M 105
Carvajal Borges, Greyddy C, DDS	Cerami, Joseph V, MD, M 242, 361
Casadesus, Damian, MD, M104	Cespedes, Edgardo M, MD, M105, 193, 242
Casas, Maria M, OD, F648	Cevallos, David, DO, M13
Casas, Silvia B, DDS, F979	Chagani, Laila F, MD, F105
Cascante, Michelle N, DMD, F979	Chakhtoura, Nahida A, MD, F563
Cascante, Oscar G, DMD, M980	Chakko, Simon C, MD, M 194, 242, 361, 437
Case, Wayne H, MD, M59	Chaloupka, John C, MD, M 751, 754
Case-Diaz, Cheryl L, MD, F104	Chamorro, Emiliano, MD, M13
Casellas, Nicolas, MD, M 670	Chamorro, Jose A, MD, M
Casiano, Roy R, MD, M 670	Chandhok, Namrata S, MD, F361, 437, 459, 587
Casta, Annie L, MD, F 13, 59	Chang, Ta Chen P, MD, M621
Castaneda, Carlos D, PA, M707	Chao, Hsuan, OD, F 650
Castaneda, Jorge D, MD, M296	Chao, Raul V, MD, M686
Castaneda, Nelson A, MD, M104	Chaplin, Paul B, MD, M
Castaneda, Ricardo, DMD, M	Charles-Harris, Hakan S, MD, M787, 890
Castano, Ivan, MD, M 59	Charmaine Thomas OD1079
Castano, Luis C, MD, M 13	Chatoo, Dhanmatee, NP, F517
Castellanos, Alina M, DDS, F980	Chatzizisis, Ioannis S, MD, M 194

Observe Manuelas Efrera A MD MA	
Chavez Morales, Efren A, MD, M437, 473	Cliff M Glasser DO
Chaviano, Ibis C, DDS, F	Cms Diagnostic Services
Checa, Ximena M, DMD, F	Coba, Richard I, DDS, M
Checa, Ximena, DMD, F	Cobiella, Jose A, MD, M106
Chediak, Alejandro D, MD, M	Cobo, Johana, DDS, F
Chen, Christopher T, MD, M739	Cocores, Alexandra N, MD, F 491
Chen, David, MD, M	Coello, Abilio A, MD, M
Chen, Gordon L, MD, M 105, 242	Coffey, David G, MD, M
Chertman, Lila S, MD, F278, 361	Cohen Madorsky Pinon and S Cruz Urology903
Chertman, Marcos M, MD, M278, 361	Cohen, Coral, OD, F650
Chi, Joseph I, MD, M105	Cohen, David, MD, M
Chien, Fred Y, MD, M 622	Cohen, Jacob, MD, M903
Chileuitt, Abraham A, MD, M 491	Cohen, Jane, MD, F 106, 437
Chin Thompson, Angella R, DDS, F981	Cohen, Jonathan J, MD, M322, 362, 437, 460,
Chin Thompson, Angella R, DMD, F981	588, 672
Chin Thompson, Angella, DMD, F981	Cohen, Kimmerle C, MD, F610, 788
Chin, Gregory, OD, M650	Cohen, Michael A, DMD, M981
Chinea, Ignacio C, MD, M105	Cohn, Steven J, MD, M650
Chiossone Kerdel, Juan A, MD, M671	Coleman, Gregory R, MD, M106
Chiravuri, Ravikanth, MD, M194, 226, 243	Coleman, Kelli, MD, F622
Chirino, Carlos A, DDS, M	Coll, Jorge R, MD, M
Chishti, Imran, MD, M721	Collazo, Ralph C, DMD, M981
Chiu, Gordon B, DDS, M981	Collett, Annie M, OD, F650
Chong, Cristina, NP, F517	Colman, Ruben H, MD, M 14, 291
Chong, Hernando E JR, DO, M13	Colmenares, Maibe, NP, F517, 545
Chouake, Robert J, MD, M671	Colombo, Rosario A, MD, M194, 243, 362
Chousleb Mizrahi, Elias M, MD, M787	Columbie, Arsenio, MD, M106
Choy, Juan R, MD, M59	Community Health of South Florida
Choy, Peter V, MD, M 106	Community Health of South Florida (Optical Only).
Christ, Mark H, MD, M903	1079
Chu, Alan Hao, MD, M671	Companioni, Lisandra, DMD, F
Chu, Edward W, MD, M194	Comperatore, Roberto D, MD, M788
Chueng, Teresa A, MD, F	Comprehensive Breast Care Centers
Cifuentes, Siurky A, NP, F517	Comprehensive Diagnostic Imagi
Ciment, Ari J, MD, M721	Concepcion, Gilbert G, MD, M 195, 243, 268,
Ciment, Lawrence M, MD, M 722	363
Cintas, Fidel, MD, M14	Concepcion-Perez, Livasky, MD, M107
Cintra Marin, Andres R, NP, M 517, 544, 1109	Connolly, Hugh J, MD, M 107, 296
Cintron, John R, MD, M491	Consultants IN Neurological Surgery
Cintron-Villa, Paola A, MD, F14	Contino, Andy M, DDS, M982
Ciraldo, Katrina J, MD, F 286, 291, 361, 563	Continuum Medical Group
Cirisano, Frank D, MD, M 563, 581	Contreras, Francisco A, MD, M107
Cisneros, Selgrys, NP, F 517, 544	Contreras, Gabriel N, MD, M
Civantos, Francisco J, MD, M672	Contreras, Jose J, MD, M107
Claridge House Nursing and Rehabilitation917	Cook, Maria T, DDS, F
Clark, Alexia S, OD, F	Cook, Raul R, DDS, M
Clarke, Dayna, MD, F14	Cook, Raul, DDS, M
Clarke, Matthew G, MD, M	Coombs, Andre V, MD, M
Claro, Rita M, DDS, F	Coppola, Robert C, OD, M
Claudio Deprisco MD	Copty, Antoine E, OD, M

Cora Health Services		Crespo, Hector J, MD, M	
Coradin, David A, MD, M		Crespo, Rafael, MD, M	
Coral Gables Kidney Center		Crespo-Smith, Maria C, MD, F	
Coral Gables MRI		Crespo-Zamora, Rolando, MD, M	
Coral Gables Surgery Center		Crevecoeur, Irlande, PA, F	
Coral View Surgery Center		Crosby, Mary C, DDS, F	
Corces, Arturo, MD, M		Crudu, Vitalie, MD, M 195, 22	
Corcho Martell, Dayne, DDS, F		Cruz, Alma, MD, F	
Cordeiro, Joacir G, MD, M		Cruz, Francisco A, MD, M	
Cordero, Alejandro A, MD, M		Cruz, Gilberto M, MD, M	
Cordero, Hernando, MD, M		Cruz, Juan A, MD, M	
Cordon, Billy H, MD, M		Cruz, Yanet, DDS, F	
Cordon-Duran, Arianne, MD, F		Cruz, Yanet, DDS, M	
Cordova Pena, Noris C, DDS		Cruz, Yarelie F, DMD, F	
Cordova, Maria D, OD, F		Cruz, Yarelie, DMD, F	
Cordova, Yvette C, MD, F		Crystal, Jessica S, MD, F	
Cork, Cindy M, OD, F		Cuan, Ailsa, MD, F	
Corndorf, Max I, MD, M		Cubas, Doris A, MD, F	
Coro, Ana M, NP, F		Cubas, Robert F, MD, M	
Coro, Ramiro, MD, M	-	Cubillas, Maria C, MD, F	
Coronel-Couto, Gloria M, MD, F		Cudris Maldonado, Jennifer, MD, F	
Corpas, Alfredo D, DDS, M		Cuellar, Juan M, MD, M	
Corrales, Jossue, NP, M		Cuello, Jorge L, MD, M109, 19	
Corrales, Onel, MD, M		Cuello-Fuentes, Richard, MD, M	
Correa, Anelys, DDS, F		Cuenca, Annie M, DMD, F	
Correa, Anelys, DMD, F		Cuenca, Annie, DDS, F	
Correa, Daneel, MD, M		Cuervo, Janelle L, DO, F	
Correa, Erika, MD, F		Cuervo, Jeanine M, BS, F	
Correa, Jacqueline, DDS, F		Cuesta Torres, Maria, MD, F	15
Correa, Luis F, MD, M		Cueto, Juan C, MD, M 195, 224, 22	27, 244, 364
Correa, Zelia M, MD, F		Cuevas, Claudia, MD, F	15
Cortes Fontanet, Raisa F, DDS, DN	1D, F982	Cukierman and Koepnick Eyecare	
Cortes Morales, Guillermo C, DDS	, M 982	Cullen, William C, DMD, M	
Cortes Morales, Guillermo C, DMD	), M 982	Culpepper Pace, Schartess S, MD, F	
Cortes Morales, Guillermo, DDS, N	1	Cummock, Matthew, DO, M	832
Cortes, Anais B, MD, F		Cuna, Ernesto, MD, M	60
Cortes, Jenny, DMD, F		Curbelo, Maria, MD, F	
Cortina, Marlene, NP, F		Curry, Bryan H, MD, M 195, 244, 36	4, 512, 765,
Cortinas, Maria, MD, F		891	
Cortorreal, Elsa G, DDS, F		Curry, Sabrina, NP, F	
Corzo, Lorena M, DDS, F		Curson, Gary L, DP, M	712
Costa, Manuel E, DDS, M		Curtis L Anderson Md Phd	751
Costarangos, Constantino, MD, M.	363, 722, 944	Cusaba Vision A Plus	622
Cote, Ian, MD, M		Cutino, Juan A, DDS, M	
Cotelo Pardo, Yanepsi, DDS		Cuxart Falcon, Lorna, NP, F	518, 556
Cotter, Joanna D, OD, F		Cz Rheumatology	758
Cottone, Claudia, MD, F		Czul-Gurdian, Frank, MD, M	
County Line Dialysis		D	
Cox, Erika M, MD, F	14	Da Costa, Jonathan, MD, M	365 475
Coy, Kevin M, MD, M	227, 244, 364	Dagan, Shachar C, DMD, F	

Dagan, Shachar S, DMD, F984	
Dagoberto J Garces MD	De La Vega, Dagoberto, MD, M 110
D'Aguillo, Christine, MD, F	
Dal Pra, Alan, MD, M739	
Dalal, Kevin L, MD, M701, 762	
Dalmazzo, Amarella E, OD, F 651	De Los Santos, Rosely, NP, F518, 545, 556
Daluz Optical 1079	De Marchena, Alberto L, MD, M789, 891
Damas, Oriana M, MD, F 297, 365	De Pena, Laura M, DMD, F985
D'Amato, Gina Z, MD, F	De Quesada, Diana Rommy R, DMD, F
D'Amore, Peter W, MD, M 850	De Quesada, Emilio JR, MD, M15
Dan and Hoffman Md`s PA1079	De Solo, Santiago M, MD, M
Dan Hoffman Mds 622	
Dan Hoffman MDs622	
Danger, Maikel, MD, M60	Deaguirre, Elizabeth M, DDS, F
Daniel, Chione, DMD, F984	Deane, Lauri, NP, F518, 556
Daniel, Marisoly, DMD, F984	Deangelo, Osmany, DO, M245, 751
Danker, Sara, MD, F 865	Dearriba, Edgardo, NP, M 545, 556
Daood, Rosemeen, DMD, F1060	Debeer, Steven R, MD, M879
D'Apuzzo, Michele R, MD, M850	Deben, Sophia E, MD, F851
Datta, Jashodeep, MD, M611	Defas, June, MD, F 110
Davenport, James D, MD, M244, 268, 365	Defaus Fernandez, Beatriz, DDS, F
Davi, Richard C, MD, M904	
David L Galbut MD and Associates	Dejman Valdez, Adriana, MD, F
Davidson, Malaika R, DDS, F	Del Amo, Ramiro E, DMD, M 1061
Davidson, Philip T, DMD, M984	
Davila, Veronica, DDS, F984	Del Pino, Virgilio, MD, M61
Davila, Veronica, DMD, F984	Del Prado, Luis, MD, M16
Davis, Imaze M, DP, F713	Del Rio, Ivan, MD, M110
Davis, Jean M, OD, F651	Del Toro, Alejandra M, MD, F461, 589
Dawar, Richa, MD, F322, 366, 438, 460, 589	Del Valle, Felipe A, MD, M 87, 110
De Armas, Luis E, MD, M 60	Del Valle, Jesus E, DDS, M
De Armendi, Angel A, MD, M 60	Del Valle, Jose M, DDS, M
De Bruzos, Carlos A, DMD, M1060, 1061	Delafuente, Macarena I, MD, F 492
De Haydu, Christopher, MD, M564	Delage, Miguel A, DP, M713
De Jesus, Christopher, MD, M 1109	Delalex Nadal, Marion, DDS, F
De Jongh, Luis F, MD, M109	Delbrutto Andrade, Victor J, MD, M
De La Calle, Gilda, MD, F 60	Delgado Morales, Giselle, PA, F707
De La Cruz Benitez, Oveimar A, MD, M	Delgado Varela, Irina C, MD, F278, 366
De La Cruz Munoz, Nestor F JR, MD, M., 789, 891	Delgado, Carlos L, MD, M61
De La Cruz, Alejandro E, M110	Delgado, Emily A, PA, F707
De La Cruz, Alejandro, DDS, M984	Delgado, Gabriel M, NP, M545
De La Fuente Balboa, Daniel, DMD, M984	Delgado, Hector M, DO, M16
De La Hoz, Carlos A, MD, M686	Delgado, Lorena P, DDS, F
De La Noval, Liliam, DMD984	Delgado, Lorena P, DMD, F
De La Pedraja Radiology Associates961	Delgado, Maria I, MD, F 61
De La Pedraja, Jorge, MD, M	Delgado, Silvia R, MD, F492
De La Portilla, Jorge E, MD, M789, 891	Delgado, Stephanie I, MD, F564
De La Rosa, Zoany, DDS, F	Delgado-Alvarado, Francisco M, MD, M61
De La Rosa-Costa, Pedro U, MD, M589	Delima, Anacaona C, DDS, F
De La Torre, Enrique S, MD, M110	Delvasto-Perdomo, Ariadna M, MD, F61

Demonstrate Februarie LMD M 100 007 0			<b>F10</b>
Demarchena, Eduardo J, MD, M 196, 227, 24		Diaz-Mendez, Nelly, NP, F	
367 Demonisti Churich Master M. MD. M., 100, 045, 0		Diaz-Rangel, Luis G, MD, M 322, 36	
Demorizi-Curiel, Nestor M, MD, M 196, 245, 3		Diaz-Rivera, Esteban J, MD, M	
Denham, Misha, DO, M		Diaz-Salazar, Martha, MD, F	
Denis, Rimsky L, MD, M		Diaz-Secades, Luis A, MD, M	
Dennis, Michael G, MD, M		Dib, Salim I, MD, M.	
Deprima, Steven J, MD, M		Dickerson, Jaime, MD, F	
Deprisco, Claudio, MD, M		Dickinson, Gordon M, MD, M	
Derenoncourt, Vladimir, DO, M		Diego, Joaquin N, MD, M	, ,
Deschamps, Gabriel M, MD, M 1		Dieguez, Francisco J JR, MD, M 19	7, 228, 246,
Deshpande, Amar R, MD, M		369	
Desir, Ranley M, MD, M		Digestive and Liver Disease Consultan	its of S FL
Detyniecki, Kamil, MD, M4		298, 369	000
Devista Optical		Digestive Medicine Associates	
Dewitt, David E, DDS, M9		Digital Medical Imaging	
Dhairyawan, Rajesh, MD, M 197, 2		Dinh, Christine T, MD, F493, 67	
Diagnostic Medical Imaging Services9		Dixit, Alka D, DDS, F	
Diamond, Benjamin, MD, M5		Doctors of Vision	
Diamond, Michael A, MD, M.		Dodds, Seth D, MD, M	
Diaz Acosta, Rafael, MD, M7		Domaradzki, Lisa M, MD, F	
Diaz Cardelle, Tatiana, NP, F5		Dominguez Reveron, Ivelisse D, DDS, I	
Diaz Delgado, Kirenia, DMD, F9		Dominguez, Jorge L, DMD, M	
Diaz Padron, Lieta, OD, F6		Dominguez, Oscar J, MD, M	
Diaz Valdes, Jorge, MD, M 110, 111, 4		Dominguez, Renato, MD, M.	
Diaz Valle, Orlando, DDS, M9		Dominguez, Ricardo, MD, M	
Diaz Vasquez, Andrea C, DMD, F		Dominguez-Bali, Alberto, MD, M	
Diaz, Ariel, MD, M 1		Dong, Chunming, MD, M 197, 24	
Diaz, Brandon A, MD, M		Donna, Elio, MD, M	
Diaz, Carlos R, MD, M		Donshik, Jon D, MD, M	
Diaz, Derrick, MD, M		Dopazo Alonso, Dhunia, DDS, DMD, F	
Diaz, Farah A, DDS, F		Dopazo Alonso, Marcos V, MD, M	
Diaz, George C, MD, M4 Diaz, Gertrudis G, DDS, F9	190	Dor, Kelly, MD, M Doral Eye Center	
Diaz, Gertrudis G, DDS, F		Doral Imaging Institute	
Diaz, Janelle C, DMD, F9		Dormoy, Alexandra, PA, F	
Diaz, Jany, DMD, F9		Dorval, Michel E, PA, M	
Diaz, Jesus A, DDS, M10		Dowell Orthopedic	
Diaz, Jorge L, DO, M 1		Doyle, Faith W, NP, F	
Diaz, Jose D, MD, M		Dr Lang Eye Care LLC	
Diaz, Jose L, MD, M 1		Dr Medina's Optical	
Diaz, Maria, DO, F		Dr Stephen Houghton PA	
Diaz, Miguel A, MD, M 1		Drescher, Murry, MD, M	
Diaz, Pedro O, MD, M 1	197	Dresner, Samuel, MD, M	190 623
Diaz, Rolando E, MD, M		Drexler, Yelena R, MD, F	
Diaz, Tony, DO, M		Drobes, David D, DMD, M	
Diaz, Vivian, DMD, F9		Drost, Martin, MD, M	
Diaz, Vladimir, MD, M		Drs Airala Laser	
Diaz, Viadinini, MD, M9		Drubi, Martin, DMD, M	
Diaz, Yvonne M, MD, F112, 4		Drucker, Carl, MD, M	
Diaz-Cabrera, Natalie M, MD, F 1	178	Duara, Ranjan, MD, F	2,000,044 <u>40</u> 3
	10		

-			
	Duarte, Ivonne J, DDS, F	987	Elite Vision (
	Duarte, Jhonathan A, MD, M		Elosegui, An
	Dubin, Justin M, MD, M		Eloy Roman
	Dubovy, Sander R, MD, M		Elperin, Alex
	Ducasse, Graciela A, DDS, DMD, F		Emmanuelli,
	Ducasse, Graciela A, DDS, F		Endoscopy
	Ducasse, Graciela A, DMD, F		Eng, Martha
	Ducellari, Brunilda, DPM, F		Eng, Martha
	Dumenigo, Rodolfo, MD, M113, 198, 247,		Engel, Chad
	Dunbar, Mark T, OD, M		English, Sco
	Dunkin, Scott J, DO, M	565	Enrique J Hu
	Dunn, Ethan P, DDS, M	988	Enriquez, Yo
	Dunn, Jonathan, MD, M	198	Ergle, Kevin
	Duque Ballesteros, Juan, MD, M 370, 440,	476	Erro, Juan C
	Duque, Jaime, MD, M		Escobar, Ca
	Duque, Juan M, MD, M 17, 62,		Escobar, Lui
	Durogene, James, MA, M		Escobar, Ma
	Durogene, James, NP, M		590
	Duverny, Geralda, NP, F		Escofet, Enri
	Dwyer, Grace A, MD, F		Escolar, Este
	Dyal, Michael D, MD, M 198, 228, 247,	370	Eshraghi, Ac
	E		Esnard, Jose
	Eagan, Jessica C, DDS, F	988	Espaillat, Iva
	Ear Nose & Throat Group		Espana, Yuc
	Easterling, Kenneth J, MD, M		Espinal, Lice
	Ebersberger, Marc L, MD, M		Espinosa, Co
	Echarri, Roberto, MD, M		Espinosa, M
	Echarte, Luis, MD, M		Espinosa, Ri
	Echegoyen, Nadia, MD, F		Espinoza, Lo
	Echemendia, Arturo, DDS, M		Esquenazi, A
			Esquenazi, I
	Eckardt, Paula, MD, F		Esquenazi, J
	Edderai, Jean-Jaques J, DDS, F		Esquenazi, k
	Edelman, Reed S, OD, M		Esquenazi, N
	Edgar Sandoval MD		Esquenazi, S
	Edgard Pereira Md Pa		
	Edmiston and Alvarez MD PA		Estape Gyne Esteva Bena
	Edmiston, James B, MD, M	17	
	Edmond, Jean, MD, M 62, 319, 1	109	Estinvil, Rose
	Edrich, Dina R, MD, F		Estrada, Jav
	Eduardo J Gonzalez MD PA	371	Estrada, Jos
	Egozi, Leon, MD, M	790	Estrada, Vale
	Ein, Liliana J, MD, F		Estrin, Howa
	Eisenfeld, Michelle L, MD, F		Estrin, Lili, N
	Eisermann Rogers, Kathryn, MD, F 178,		Evans Eye C
	Eismont, Frank J, MD, M		Evans, Shan
	Eisner, Jeffrey M, DMD, M 1		Evans, Theo
	Elsiami Taroc K MD M 108 247 371	110	Exposito, Ar

Elajami, Tarec K, MD, M..... 198, 247, 371, 440

Elimelakh, Milena, MD, F...... 322, 371, 461, 589

Elite Echo Consultants of Miami LLC......371

Elite Vision Center	18 590 988 559 925
Eng, Martha C, DMD, F Engel, Chad W, MD, M English, Scott R, MD, M Enrique J Huertas Jr MD PA Enriquez, Yoel, NP, M Ergle, Kevin D, MD, M229, 247, Erro, Juan C, DDS, M	988 754 18 371 545 371
Escobar, Carlos F, DDS, M Escobar, Luis A, MD, M Escobar, Mauricio R, MD, M 317, 371, 440, 590 Escofet, Enrique D, DDS, M	.989 686 461,
Escolar, Esteban, MD, M	371 872 114 114 545
Espinosa, Celia I, DDS, F Espinosa, Merisney, DDS, F Espinosa, Ricardo J, DDS, M Espinoza, Lori L, OD, F Esquenazi, Alberto B, MD, M Esquenazi, Isi, MD, M	.989 989 989 652 476
Esquenazi, Jose B, MD, M Esquenazi, Karina, MD, F Esquenazi, Marcos B, MD, M Esquenazi, Salomon, MD, M Estape Gynecologic Oncology	476 623 477 623 581
Esteva Benabe, Ivonne E, DDS, F Estinvil, Rose M, NP, F	557 990 934 18
Estrin, Lili, MD, F	082 652 851 990 520
Express Vision Care1 Eye Candy Eyewear	

Eye Center Boutique.         1083         Fernandez, Inti, MD, M.         633, 852           Eye Canter Boutique-Dadeland Mall.         1083         Fernandez, Juan A, MD, M.         373, 477           Eye Physicians of Florida.         624, 652         Fernandez, Lazaro C, DDS, M.         991           Eyecare and Eyewear.         1083         Fernandez, Lazaro C, DDS, M.         991           Eyecore and Eyewear.         1083         Fernandez, Nalena P, DDS, F.         991           Fabrega, Marco A JR, MD, M.         624         Fernandez, Marla R, MD, F.         693           Faine, Robert, DDS, M.         990         Fernandez, Marla R, MD, F.         693           Faning, Kathryn, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Robert A, DD, M.         193           Faras, Antora V, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Robert A, DO, M.         194           Faras, Antora V, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Victor M, MD, M.         373, 478           Feanar, Lasa A, MD, M.         114         Fernandez, Yictor M, MD, M.         373, 478           Feinaty, Eliaa S, MD, M.         290         Fernandez, Yictor M, MD, M.         373, 478           Feinaty, Victor M, MD, M.         293, 372, 419, 335         Fernandez, Yictor M, MD, M.         373, 478           Feinaty, Victor M, MD, M.         373, 472 </th <th>Evo Contor Boutique</th> <th>1083</th> <th>Fernandez, Inti, MD, M</th> <th>63</th>	Evo Contor Boutique	1083	Fernandez, Inti, MD, M	63
Eye Fashion Optical.         1083         Fernandez, Juan A, MD, M.         373, 477           Eye Physicians of Florida.         624, 652         Fernandez, Lazaro C, DDS, M.         991           Eyes On Brickell         1083         Fernandez, Lazaro C, DDS, M.         991           Eyes On Brickell         1083         Fernandez, Malea P, DDS, F.         991           Ezenwaijaku, Nkiruka, MD, F.         590         Fernandez, Marac D, DS, F.         991           Faine, Robert, DDS, M.         990         Fernandez, Mara R, MD, F.         633           Faning, Kathryn, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Robert, AD, M.         115           Faras, Antony A, MD, M.         477         Fernandez, Robert, AD, O, M.         115           Faras, Asofina, MD, F.         790         Fernandez, Robert A, DO, M.         115           Feina, Idea, MD, F.         790         Fernandez, Robert A, DO, M.         116           Feina, Judia A, MD, F.         790         Fernandez, Saira C, DDS, F.         991           Feina, Steven G, MD, M.         124         Fernandez, Zuleidy, DDD, M.         373, 478           Feina, Judia A, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Zuleidy, DDD, S.         902           Feina Mezina T, DDS, F.         991         Fernandez, Zuleidy, DDD, S.         1061 <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>				
Eye Physicians of Florida.         624, 652         Fernandez, Juan M, MD, M.         115           Eyes on Brickell         1083         Fernandez, Lazaro C, DDS, M.         991           Stabrega, Marco A JR, MD, M.         624         Fernandez, Malena P, DDS, F.         991           Fabrega, Marco A JR, MD, M.         624         Fernandez, Marla C, DDS, F.         991           Faine, Robert, DDS, M.         990         Fernandez, Marla C, DDS, F.         991           Fancino, An J, MD, F.         18         Fernandez, Marla R, MD, F.         63           Fandino, Ana J, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Richard L, MD, M.         115           Farais, Antony A, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Richard L, MD, M.         115           Farais, Antony A, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Richard L, MD, M.         117           Farada, Ileana, DO, F.         372, 477         Fernandez, Yictor M, MD, M.         373, 478           Fein, Jugia A, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Yictor M, MD, M.         373, 478           Feile, Luydia A, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Yictor M, MD, M.         373, 478           Feile, Luydia A, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Yictor M, MD, M.         373, 478           Feile, Luis A, MD, M.         293, 74         Fernandez, Yictor			•	
Eyes on Brickell         1083         Fernandez, Lazaro C, DDS, M.         991           Eyes On Brickell         1083         Fernandez, Louis A, MD, M.         199, 247, 373           Ezenwajiaku, Nkiruka, MD, F.         590         Fernandez, Maina P, DDS, F.         991           Faine, Robert, DDS, M.         990         Fernandez, Maria C, DDS, F.         991           Faine, Robert, DDS, M.         990         Fernandez, Maria R, MD, F.         633           Fanding, Athryn, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Near D, M.         115           Faraci, Andrea V, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Robert A, DO, M.         115           Farad, S, MD, M.         770         Fernandez, Robert A, DO, M.         115           Farad, Jenan, MD, F.         790         Fernandez, Vero D, DS, F.         991           Fein, Lydia A, MD, M.         717         Fernandez, Vero M, MD, M.         373, 478           Feanny, Eilas A, MD, M.         223, 372, 461, 935         Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.         1061           Feir, Maria T, DDS, F.         990         Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.         1061           Feira, Maria T, DDS, F.         990         Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.         1061           Feira, Maria T, DDS, F.         990         Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.         1061 </td <td>5</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>	5			
Eyes On Brickell         1083         Fernandez, Louis A, MD, M.         199, 247, 373           Ezenwajiaku, Nkiruka, MD, F.         590         Fernandez, Malena P, DDS, F.         991           Fabrega, Marco A JR, MD, M.         624         Fernandez, Marua C, DDS, F.         991           Fabrega, Marco A JR, MD, M.         624         Fernandez, Marua R, MD, F.         633           Fandino, Ana J, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Marua R, MD, F.         633           Faraci, Andrea V, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Richard L, MD, M.         115           Farasa, Antony A, MD, M.         790         Fernandez, Richard L, MD, M.         197           Farrada, Ileana, DO, F.         372, 477         Fernandez, Vistor M, MD, M.         373, 478           Fein, Lycia A, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Vistor M, MD, M.         373, 478           Feina, Jota A, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Saira C, DS.         991           Fein, Lycia A, MD, M.         323, 372, 461, 935         Fernandez, Zuleidy, DDS.         1061           Feilz, Lewis R, MD, M.         299, 372         Fernandez-Castro, Gustavo L, MD, M.         373, 478           Felipe, Juel, Jong L, DD, M.         789         Fernandez, Cauleidy, DMD, F.         1061           Feilze, Lewis R, MD, M.         999				
Ezenwajiaku, Nkiruka, MD, F.         590         Fernandez, Malena P, DDS, F.         991           Fabrega, Marco A JR, MD, M.         624         Fernandez, Marta C, DDS, F.         991           Faine, Robert, DDS, M.         990         Fernandez, Marta C, DDS, F.         991           Faning, Kathryn, MD, F.         18         Fernandez, Marta C, DDS, F.         191           Farad, Andrea V, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Noel De Jesus, MD, M.         115           Farad, Andrea V, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Noel De Jesus, MD, M.         115           Farada, Antora V, MD, F.         576         Fernandez, Victor M, MD, M.         197           Farada, lleana, DO, F.         372, 477         Fernandez, Victor M, MD, M.         373, 478           Feanny, Elias A, MD, M.         515         Fernandez, Zuleidy, DDS, F.         991           Fein, Steven G, MD, M.         323, 372, 461, 935         Fernandez, Zuleidy, DDS.         1061           Feldman, Michael D, DO, M.         529         Fernandez-Zuleidy, DMD, F.         1061           Feldman, Michael D, DO, M.         590         Fernandez-Subrion, Julio A, MD, M.         373, 478           Feldis J, Gonzalez MD PA.         990         Fernandez-Kastro, Gustavo L, MD, M.         373, 478           Felipe, Janel, OD, F.				
F         Fernandez, Manuel F, MD, M.         63           Fabrega, Marco A JR, MD, M.         624         Fernandez, Maria C, DDS, F.         991           Fandino, Ana J, MD, F.         18         Fernandez, Maria C, DDS, M.         15           Fancing, Kathryn, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Naol De Jesus, MD, M.         115           Faraci, Andrea V, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Saira C, DDS         991           Farrada, Ileana, DO, F.         372, 477         Fernandez, Saira C, DDS         991           Farrada, Ileana, DO, F.         372, 477         Fernandez, Victor M, MD, M.         373, 478           Fean, Lydia A, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Victor M, MD, M.         992           Fein, Lydia A, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Zuleidy, DDD.         992           Fein, Steven G, MD, M.         323, 372, 461, 935         Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.         992           Feina, Meina B, D, M.         299, 372         Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.         1061           Felder, Lewis R, MD, M.         299         Fernandez-Castro, Gustavo L, MD, M.         373, 478           Felipe, Luis, KMD, M.         790         Fernandez-Lianio, Regina, MD, F.         1051           Felix, Ericka, DMD, F.         990         Fernandez-Lianio, Regina, MD, F.         1051 <td>Eyes On Drickell</td> <td>500</td> <td>Fernandez, Louis A, MD, M</td> <td>, 247, 373</td>	Eyes On Drickell	500	Fernandez, Louis A, MD, M	, 247, 373
Fabrega, Marco A JR, MD, M.       624       Fernandez, Maria C, DDS, F.       991         Faine, Robert, DDS, M.       990       Fernandez, Marta R, MD, F.       63         Fandino, Ana J, MD, F.       565       Fernandez, Noel De Jesus, MD, M.       115         Farais, Antorea V, MD, F.       566       Fernandez, Richard L, MD, M.       115         Farais, Antorea V, MD, F.       566       Fernandez, Robert A, DO, M.       19         Faras, Antony A, MD, M.       477       Fernandez, Robert A, DO, M.       19         Faras, Antony A, MD, F.       570       Fernandez, Victor M, MD, M.       373, 478         Feanny, Elias A, MD, M.       114       Fernandez, Victor M, MD, M.       373, 478         Fein, Steven G, MD, M.       323, 372, 461, 935       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DDS.       1061         Feix, Maria T, DDS, F.       299, 372       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD, F.       1061         Feldman, Michael D, DO, M.       18       Fernandez-Sastro, Gustavo L, MD, M.       373, 478         Felipe, Luis, MD, M.       590       Fernandez-Novales, Jorgen, MD, M.       373         Felipe, Luis, MD, M.       18       590       Fernandez-Sastro, Gustavo L, MD, M.       373, 478         Felipe, Janei, OD, F.       990       Fernandez-Sastre, Alexandra, PA, F.       707		390		
Faine, Robert, DDS, M.         Mathematical Science         Fernandez, Marta R, MD, F.         63           Fandino, Ana J, MD, F.         18         Fernandez, Margold L, MD, F.         19           Fandino, Ana J, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Negold L, MD, M.         115           Faraci, Andrea V, MD, F.         566         Fernandez, Robert A, DO, M.         19           Farra, Sarina, MD, F.         790         Fernandez, Robert A, DO, M.         19           Farrada, Ileana, DO, F.         770         Fernandez, Vertor M, MD, M.         373, 478           Feanny, Elias A, MD, M.         114         Fernandez, Vertor M, MD, M.         373, 478           Fein, Lydia A, MD, F.         565         Fernandez, Victor M, MD, M.         373, 478           Feiz, Maria T, DDS, F.         990         Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.         1061           Felder, Lewis R, MD, M.         299, 272         Fernandez, Castro, Gustavo L, MD, M.         373, 478           Felix, Ericka, DMD, F.         590         Fernandez-Sastre, Alexandra, PA, F.         707           Feilx, Ericka, DMD, F.         990         Fernandez-Sastre, Alexandra, PA, F.         707           Fernandez Abril, Jorge C, DDS, M.         990         Fernandez-Sastre, Alexandra, PA, F.         707           Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS.	•			
Fandino, Ana J, MD, F.       18       Fernandez, Marygold L, MD, F.       19         Fandino, Ana J, MD, F.       566       Fernandez, Noel De Jesus, MD, M.       115         Faraia, Antony A, MD, M.       477       Fernandez, Richard L, MD, M.       115         Faraia, Antony A, MD, M.       477       Fernandez, Robert A, DO, M.       199         Farra, Josefina, MD, F.       790       Fernandez, Victor M, MD, M.       373, 478         Feanny, Elias A, MD, M.       114       Fernandez, Victor M, MD, M.       373, 478         Feanny, Elias A, MD, M.       299, 372       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DDS.       1061         Feiz, Maria T, DDS, F.       990       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.       1061         Feldran, Nichael D, DO, M.       18       Fernandez-Castro, Gustavo L, MD, M.       373, 478         Felip, Janel, OD, F.       652       590       Fernandez-Novales, Jorge, MD, M.       373, 462, 590         Felix, Ericka I, DMD, F.       990       Fernandez-Novales, Jorge, MD, M.       373, 478         Fernandez-Novales, JDMD, F.       990       Fernandez-Vicioso, Eduardo B, MD, M.       373, 462, 590         Fernandez-Novales, JDMD, F.       990       Fernandez-Novales, JDMD, F.       115         Felix, Ericka, DMD, F.       990       Fernandez-Novales, JDMD, F.       115				
Fanning, Kathryn, MD, F.       76         Farani, Kathryn, MD, F.       76         Faraci, Andrea V, MD, F.       766         Faras, Antony A, MD, M.       77         Farrad, Josefina, MD, F.       790         Farara, Josefina, MD, F.       790         Farrad, Ileana, DO, F.       372, 477         Fernandez, Saira C, DDS.       991         Fein, Lydia A, MD, F.       565         Fein, Steven G, MD, M.       323, 372, 461, 935         Feins, Steven G, MD, M.       2299, 372         Feliex, Lawis R, MD, M.       299, 372         Felider, Lewis R, MD, M.       299, 372         Feliex, Jong L, DD, M.       18         Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD, F.       1061         Feliex, Lexis, MD, M.       299         Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD, F.       1061         Feliex, Lexis, MD, M.       299         Fernandez, Saira C, DDS, F.       590         Fernandez, Saira C, MDR, M.       373, 478         Feliex, Ericka I, DMD, F.       590         Feliex, Ericka, DMD, F.       590         Fernandez, Saira C, DDS, F.       900         Fernandez, Saira C, MDR, M.       739         Fernandez, Saira A, MD, F.       115         Fernandez, Saira A, MD, M				
Faraci, Andrea V, MD, F.       566       Fernandez, Richard L, MD, M.       115         Faraci, Andrea V, MD, F.       700       Fernandez, Robert A, DO, M.       19         Farrada, Ileana, DO, F.       770       Fernandez, Saira C, DDS, F.       991         Fein, Steven G, MD, M.       114       Fernandez, Yitcor M, MD, M.       373, 478         Fein, Steven G, MD, M.       323, 372, 461, 935       Fernandez, Yuleidy, DDS.       1061         Feiz, Maria T, DDS, F.       990       991       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.       1061         Felder, Lewis R, MD, M.       229, 372       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.       1061         Felder, Lewis R, MD, M.       299, 372       Fernandez-Castro, Gustavo L, MD, M.       373, 478         Felipe, Janel, OD, F.       652       Fernandez-Castro, Gustavo L, MD, M.       373, 478         Felipe, Luis, MD, M.       18       Fornandez-Castro, Gustavo L, MD, M.       373, 462,         Felix, Ericka, IDMD, F.       990       Fernandez-Castro, Gustavo L, MD, M.       63         Felix, Ericka, IDMD, F.       990       Fernandez-Vicioso, Eduardo B, MD, M.       63         Fergusson Ramirez, Elizabeth M, MD, F.       115       Ferrante, Maria D, MD, M.       56         Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, M.       990       Ferrante, Maria D, MD, M.				
Farias, Antony A, MD, M.       477       Fernandez, Robert A, DO, M.       19         Farra, Josefina, MD, F.       790       Fernandez, Saira C, DDS.       991         Farrada, Ileana, DO, F.       372, 477       Fernandez, Victor M, MD, M.       373, 478         Feanny, Elias A, MD, M.       565       Fernandez, Yissel, DMD.       992         Fein, Steven G, MD, M.       323, 372, 461, 935       Fernandez, Yuleidy, DDS.       1061         Felder, Lewis R, MD, M.       229, 372       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.       1061         Felder, Lewis R, MD, M.       299, 372       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.       1061         Felder, Lewis R, MD, M.       299, 372       Fernandez, Culeidy, DMD.       1061         Felder, Lawis R, MD, M.       299, 372       Fernandez, Culeidy, DMD.       1061         Felider, Lawis R, MD, M.       299, 372       Fernandez, Culeidy, DMD.       1061         Felider, Lawis R, MD, M.       299, 372       Fernandez, Culeidy, DMD.       1061         Felider, Lawis R, MD, M.       100, M.       373, 478       590       Fernandez, Cauleidy, DMD.       1061         Felider, Lewis R, MD, M.       100, M.       1061       Fernandez, Culeidy, DMD.       1061       590         Felix, Ericka, DMD, F.       990       Fernandez, Culeidy, DMD. <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>				
Farra, Josefina, MD, F.       790       Fernandez, Saira C, DDS.       991         Farrada, Ileana, DO, F.       372, 477       Fernandez, Victor M, MD, M.       373, 478         Feanny, Elias A, MD, M.       114       Fernandez, Victor M, MD, M.       373, 478         Feany, Elias A, MD, F.       991       Fernandez, Yissel, DMD.       992         Fein, Steven G, MD, M.       323, 372, 461, 935       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DDS.       1061         Feiz, Maria T, DDS, F.       990       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DDS.       1061         Felder, Lewis R, MD, M.       299, 372       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DDS.       1061         Felder, Lewis R, MD, M.       299, 372       Fernandez-Zuleidy, DMD.       1061         Felipe, Janel, OD, F.       652       Fernandez-Rowales, Jouiso A, MD, M.       373, 478         Felipe, Luis, MD, M.       780       Fernandez-Novales, Jorge, MD, M.       373, 462, 590         Felix, Ericka, DMD, F.       990       Fernandez-Novales, Jorge, MD, M.       633         Felix, Ericka, DMD, F.       990       Fernandez-Vicioso, Eduardo B, MD, M.       639         Fernandez Vicioso, Ramirez, Elizabeth M, MD, F.       115       Fernandez-Vicioso, Eduardo B, MD, M.       636         Ferrandez Sarra, Miguel O, MD, M.       62, 900       Ferreria, Tanira B, MD, F.       724 </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>				
Farrada, Ileana, DO, F				
Feanny, Elias A, MD, M.       111       Fernandez, Yeny, DDS, F.       991         Feanny, Elias A, MD, M.       323, 372, 461, 935       Fernandez, Yissel, DMD.       992         Feir, Steven G, MD, M.       323, 372, 461, 935       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.       1061         Feiz, Maria T, DDS, F.       990       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.       1061         Felder, Lewis R, MD, M.       299, 372       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD., F.       1061         Feldman, Michael D, DO, M.       18       Fernandez-Castro, Gustavo L, MD, M.       373, 478         Felipe, Luis, MD, M.       18       Fernandez-Castro, Gustavo L, MD, M.       373, 462, 590         Felix, Ericka I, DMD, F.       990       Fernandez-Castro, Gustavo L, MD, M.       633         Felix, Ericka I, DMD, F.       990       Fernandez-Sastre, Alexandra, PA, F.       707         Feliman, Melissa A, MD, F.       990       Fernandez-Sastre, Alexandra, PA, F.       707         Feliman, Melissa A, MD, F.       990       Fernandez-Sastre, Alexandre C, MD, M.       633         Fergusson Ramirez, Elizabeth M, MD, F.       18       Ferrarate, Maria D, MD, M.       633         Fernandez Zardoso, Alien, DDS, F.       990       990       Ferreiras Del Orbe, Carolina, DDS, F.       992         Fernandez Zardoso, Alien, DDS, F.       990	Farra, Josefina, MD, F	790		
Fein, Lydia A, MD, F.       565       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.       992         Fein, Steven G, MD, M.       323, 372, 461, 935       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.       1061         Felz, Maria T, DDS, F.       990       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.       1061         Felder, Lewis R, MD, M.       299, 372       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.       1061         Felder, Lewis R, MD, M.       299, 374       Fernandez, Castro, Gustavo L, MD, M.       373, 478         Felipe, Janel, OD, F.       650       Fernandez-Castro, Gustavo L, MD, M.       373, 478         Felix J Gonzalez MD PA.       590       Fernandez-Novales, Jorge, MD, M.       63         Felix, Ericka I, DMD, F.       990       Fernandez-Novales, Jorge, MD, M.       63         Felix, Ericka, DMD, F.       990       Fernandez-Sastre, Alexandra, PA, F.       707         Fellman, Melissa A, MD, F.       494       Fernandez-Vorales, Jorge, MD, M.       63         Fergusson Ramirez, Elizabeth M, MD, F.       15       Ferrandez Maria D, MD, M.       63         Fernandez Zardoso, Alien, DDS, F.       990       Ferreira, Tanira B, MD, F.       724         Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.       990       Ferrer Gonzalez, Olisday, NP, F.       520, 557         Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.       990       Ferrer, Jose P, MD, M.       37	Farrada, Ileana, DO, F 372	2, 477		
Fein, Lydia A, MD, F.       565       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DDS.       999         Feir, Steven G, MD, M.       323, 372, 461, 935       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.       1061         Feiz, Maria T, DDS, F.       990       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.       1061         Felder, Lewis R, MD, M.       299, 372       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD.       1061         Felder, Lewis R, MD, M.       299, 372       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD, F.       1061         Felder, Lewis R, MD, M.       299, 372       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD, F.       1061         Felder, Lewis, MD, M.       652       Fernandez-Castro, Gustavo L, MD, M.       373, 478         Felix, Ericka, DMD, F.       990       Fernandez-Llanio, Regina, MD, F.       115         Felix, Ericka, DMD, F.       990       Fernandez-Sastre, Alexandra, PA, F.       707         Fellman, Melissa A, MD, F.       990       Fernandez-Vicioso, Eduardo B, MD, M.       633         Fergusson Ramirez, Elizabeth M, MD, F.       18       Ferrara, Hugo M, MD, M.       633         Fernandez Abril, Jorge C, DDS, M.       990       Ferreira, Tanira B, MD, F.       724         Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS.       990       Ferreira, Tanira B, MD, F.       724         Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.       991       FerrereGonzalez, Olisday, NP, F.       520, 557	Feanny, Elias A, MD, M	114		
Feiz, Maria T, DDS, F	Fein, Lydia A, MD, F	565		
Felder, Lewis R, MD, M.       299, 372       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD, F.       1061         Felder, Lewis R, MD, M.       299, 372       Fernandez, Zuleidy, DMD, F.       1061         Felder, Lewis R, MD, M.       18       Fernandez-Bornbino, Julio A, MD, M.       373, 478         Felipe, Janel, OD, F.       652       Fernandez-Castro, Gustavo L, MD, M.       373, 462,         Felix, J Gonzalez MD PA.       990       Fernandez-Varoales, Jorge, MD, M.       63         Felix, Ericka, DMD, F.       990       Fernandez-Vicioso, Eduardo B, MD, M.       63         Ferlix, Ericka, DMD, F.       990       Fernandez-Vicioso, Eduardo B, MD, M.       63         Fergusson Ramirez, Elizabeth M, MD, F.       18       Ferrara, Hugo M, MD, M.       63         Fernandez Abril, Jorge C, DDS, M.       990       Ferreira a D, MD, F.       115         Fernandez Barreras, Miguel O, MD, M.       62, 900       Ferreiras, Alexandre C, MD, M.       139, 229, 374         Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.       990       Ferreiras Del Orbe, Carolina, DDS, F.       992         Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.       990       Ferreiras Del Orbe, Carolina, DDS, F.       992         Fernandez Sepinal, Karen M, MD, F.       372, 758       Ferrer, Jose P JR, MD, M.       299, 374         Fernandez Pacheco, Francisco J, MD, M.	Fein, Steven G, MD, M323, 372, 461	, 935		
<ul> <li>Feldman, Michael D, DO, M</li></ul>	Feiz, Maria T, DDS, F	990		
Felipe, Janel, OD, F.       652       Fernandez-Castro, Gustavo L, MD, M	Felder, Lewis R, MD, M 299	), 372		
590Felipe, Luis, MD, M.Felix, Ericka I, DMD, F.Felix, Ericka I, DMD, F.Ferinandez Abril, Jorge C, DDS, M.Sermandez Barreras, Miguel O, MD, M.Fernandez Barreras, Miguel O, MD, M.Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.Sernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.Sernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.Sermandez Espinal, Karen M, MD, F.Fernandez Pacheco, Francisco J, MD, M.Fernandez, Belipe, Radames I, MD, M.Fernandez, Edith, DMD, F.Fernandez, Edith, DMD, F.Sernandez, Edith, DMD, F.Sernandez, Elias, NP, M.Fernandez, Elias, NP, M.Fernandez, Elias, NP, M.Fernandez, Elias, NP, M.Fernandez, Elias, NP, M.Sernandez, Elias, NP, M.Sernandez, Elias, NP, M.Sernandez, Elias, NP, M.Fernandez, Fernandoz, Gill M, MD, M.Sernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.Sernandez,	Feldman, Michael D, DO, M	18		
Felix J, Gonzalez MD PA.115Felix J, Gonzalez MD PA.990Felix, Ericka I, DMD, F.990Felix, Ericka, DMD, F.990Felix, Ericka, DMD, F.990Felix, Ericka, DMD, F.990Fernandez-Sastre, Alexandra, PA, F.707Fernandez-Sastre, Alexandra, PA, F.709Fernandez-Vicioso, Eduardo B, MD, M.63Fergusson Ramirez, Elizabeth M, MD, F.115Fernandez Abril, Jorge C, DDS, M.990Fernandez Barreras, Miguel O, MD, M.990Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS.990Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.990Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.990Fernandez Espinal, Karen M, MD, F.372, 758Ferrandez Espinal, Karen M, MD, M.114Ferrandez, Antonio, MD, M.114Ferrandez, Benidecto, MD, M.114Ferrandez, Edith, DMD, F.520, 546Fernandez, Elias, NP, M.520, 546Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.199, 209, 374Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.199, 209, 374Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.114Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.199, 209, 374Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.199Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.114Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.114Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.114Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.114Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.114Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.114Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.114Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.114Fernande	Felipe, Janel, OD, F	652		. 373, 462,
Felix, Ericka I, DMD, F	Felipe, Luis, MD, M	18		
Felix, Ericka, DMD, F.990Felix, Ericka, DMD, F.990Felix, Ericka, DMD, F.990Felix, Carmen A, DDS, F.990Fergusson Ramirez, Elizabeth M, MD, F.18Fernandez Abril, Jorge C, DDS, M.990Fernandez Barreras, Miguel O, MD, M.62, 900Fernandez Barreras, Miguel O, MD, M.62, 900Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS.990Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.991Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.991Fernandez Espinal, Karen M, MD, F.545Fernandez Espinal, Karen M, MD, F.991Fernandez Pacheco, Francisco J, MD, M.114Fernandez, Antonio, MD, M.114Fernandez, Edith, DMD, F.520, 546Fernandez, Edith, DMD, F.520, 546Fernandez, Elias, NP, M.520, 546Fernandez, Elias, NP, M.520, 546Fernandez, Elias, NP, M.520, 546Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.114Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.1990Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.1990Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.1990Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.1990Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.1990Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.114Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.114Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.114Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.	Felix J Gonzalez MD PA	299		
Feilman, Melissa A, MD, F.494Fernandez-Vicioso, Eduardo B, MD, M.739Feoli, Carmen A, DDS, F.990Fernandez-Vicioso, Eduardo B, MD, M.63Fergusson Ramirez, Elizabeth M, MD, F.18Fernandez-Yera, Gil, MD, M.63Fernandez Abril, Jorge C, DDS, M.990Ferrarate, Maria D, MD, F.115Fernandez Barreras, Miguel O, MD, M.62, 900Ferreira, Alexandre C, MD, M.199, 229, 374Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS.990991Ferreira, Tanira B, MD, F.724Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.991Ferreiras Del Orbe, Carolina, DDS, F.992Fernandez Dominguez, Giselle F, DDS, F.991Ferrer Gonzalez, Olisday, NP, F.520, 557Fernandez Espinal, Karen M, MD, F.372, 758Ferrer, Jose P JR, MD, M.299Fernandez, Felipe, Radames I, MD, M.114Ferrer-Suarez, Pedro, MD, M.299, 374Fernandez, Antonio, MD, M.114Ferrer-Suarez, Pedro, MD, M.374, 440, 462, 591Fernandez, Benidecto, MD, M.114Ferrer-Suarez, Pedro, MD, M.374, 440, 462, 591Fernandez, Edith, DMD, F.991Fibels Neurological Institute.832Fernandez, Edith, DMD, F.520, 546Fields Heller, Rita A, DDS, F.206Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.19, 900Fields Heller, Rita A, DDS, F.1056Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.19, 900Fields, Steven M, MD, M.520, 546, 557Figueredo Reyes, Karen, MD, F.20, 516Figueredo Reyes, Karen, MD, F.20Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.114Figu	Felix, Ericka I, DMD, F	990		
Feoli, Carmen A, DDS, F.990Fernandez-Yera, Gil, MD, M.63Fergusson Ramirez, Elizabeth M, MD, F.18Fernandez-Yera, Gil, MD, M.15Fernandez Abril, Jorge C, DDS, M.990Ferrante, Maria D, MD, F.115Fernandez Barreras, Miguel O, MD, M.62, 900Ferreira, Alexandre C, MD, M.199, 229, 374Fernandez Bravo, Monica, NP, F.545Ferreira, Alexandre C, MD, M.199, 229, 374Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.990991Ferreira, Tanira B, MD, F.724Fernandez Coardoso, Alien, DDS, F.990991Ferreira, Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.992Fernandez Comiguez, Giselle F, DDS, F.991Ferreire, Gonzalez, Olisday, NP, F.520, 557Fernandez Espinal, Karen M, MD, F.372, 758Ferrer, Jose P JR, MD, M.299Fernandez, Felipe, Radames I, MD, M.114Ferrer-Suarez, Pedro, MD, M.299, 374Fernandez, Antonio, MD, M.114Ferrer-Suarez, Pedro, MD, M.374, 440, 462, 591Fienandez, Edith, DMD, F.991Fibers Neurological Institute832Fernandez, Edith, DMD, F.520, 546Fieldeler, Kathryn, MD, F.20, 667Fienandez, Enrique C, MD, M.19900Fields Heller, Rita A, DDS, F.1056Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.19, 900Fields, Steven M, MD, M.20, 115Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.19, 900Figueredo Reyes, Karen, MD, F.20, 520, 546, 557Figueredo, Romel, MD, M.114Figueredo, Romel, MD, M.115Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.114Fi	Felix, Ericka, DMD, F	990		
Fergusson Ramirez, Elizabeth M, MD, F	Fellman, Melissa A, MD, F	494		
Fernandez Abril, Jorge C, DDS, M.990Fernandez Abril, Jorge C, DDS, M.990Fernandez Barreras, Miguel O, MD, M.62, 900Fernandez Barreras, Miguel O, MD, M.62, 900Fernandez Barreras, Miguel O, MD, M.64, 900Fernandez Barreras, Miguel O, MD, M.64, 900Fernandez Barreras, Miguel O, MD, M.545Fernandez Barreras, Miguel O, MD, M.545Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS.990Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.990Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.991Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.991Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.991Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.991Fernandez Espinal, Karen M, MD, F.372, 758Fernandez Pacheco, Francisco J, MD, M.114Fernandez, Antonio, MD, M.114Fernandez, Benidecto, MD, M.114Fernandez, Edith, DMD, F.520, 546Fernandez, Elias, NP, M.520, 546Fernandez, Elias, NP, M.520, 546Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.19Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.19Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.19, 900Fernandez, Hector L, MD, M.19Fernandez, Hector L, MD, M.19Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.114Fernandez, Hugo S, MD,	Feoli, Carmen A, DDS, F	990		
Fernandez Abril, Jorge C, DDS, M.990Ferrara, Hugo M, MD, M.566Fernandez Barreras, Miguel O, MD, M.62, 900Ferreira, Alexandre C, MD, M.199, 229, 374Fernandez Bravo, Monica, NP, F.545Ferreira, Alexandre C, MD, M.199, 229, 374Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS.990991Ferreira, Tanira B, MD, F.724Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.990, 991Ferreiras Del Orbe, Carolina, DDS, F.992Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.990, 991Ferreiras Del Orbe, Carolina, DDS, F.992Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.990, 991Ferreiras Del Orbe, Carolina, DDS, F.992Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F.990, 991Ferrer Gonzalez, Olisday, NP, F.520, 557Fernandez Espinal, Karen M, MD, F.372, 758Ferrer, Jose P JR, MD, M.299Ferrandez Pacheco, Francisco J, MD, M.114Ferrer-Suarez, Pedro, MD, M.299, 374Fernandez, Benidecto, MD, M.114Feun, Lynn G, MD, M.374, 440, 462, 591Fernandez, Elias, NP, M.520, 546Fibers Neurological Institute.832Fichera Macaluso, Jennifer L, DO, F.20, 667Fields Heller, Rita A, DDS, F.1056Fernandez, Fernando A, MD, M.19900Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.19, 900Fernandez, Hector L, MD, M.19, 900Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.114Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.114Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.114Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.114Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.114<	Fergusson Ramirez, Elizabeth M, MD, F	18		
Fernandez Baravo, Monica, NP, F				
Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F	Fernandez Barreras, Miguel O, MD, M 62	2,900		
Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS.990Ferreiras Del Orbe, Carolina, DDS, F	Fernandez Bravo, Monica, NP, F	545		
Fernandez Dominguez, Giselle F, DDS, F				
Fernandez Espinal, Karen M, MD, F	Fernandez Cardoso, Alien, DDS, F	), 991		
Fernandez Espinal, Karen M, MD, F	Fernandez Dominguez, Giselle F, DDS, F	. 991		
Fernandez Felipe, Radames I, MD, M.114Fernandez Pacheco, Francisco J, MD, M.114Fernandez, Antonio, MD, M.114Fernandez, Antonio, MD, M.114Fernandez, Benidecto, MD, M.114Fernandez, Edith, DMD, F.991Fernandez, Elias, NP, M.520, 546Fernandez, Enrique C, MD, M.19Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.19Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.19, 900Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.114Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.114Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.114Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.19Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.19Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.19Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.10Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.10Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.10Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.10Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.114Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.114Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.10Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.10				
Fernandez Pacheco, Francisco J, MD, M	Fernandez Felipe, Radames I, MD, M	114	Ferrer, Jose P, MD, M	299, 374
Fernandez, Benidecto, MD, M.758Fernandez, Edith, DMD, F.991Fernandez, Edith, DMD, F.991Fernandez, Elias, NP, M.520, 546Fernandez, Enrique C, MD, M.19Fernandez, Fernando A, MD, M.19Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.19, 900Fernandez, Hector L, MD, M.19, 900Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.114Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.114Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.19			Ferrer-Suarez, Pedro, MD, M	63
Fernandez, Benidecto, MD, M.758Fernandez, Edith, DMD, F.991Fernandez, Edith, DMD, F.991Fernandez, Elias, NP, M.520, 546Fernandez, Enrique C, MD, M.19Fernandez, Fernandez, Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.19Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.19, 900Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.114Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.19Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.19	Fernandez, Antonio, MD, M	114		
Fernandez, Edith, DMD, F.991Fichera Macaluso, Jenniter L, DO, F.20, 667Fernandez, Elias, NP, M.520, 546Fideler, Kathryn, MD, F.828, 852Fernandez, Enrique C, MD, M.19Fields Heller, Rita A, DDS, F.1056Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.19Fields, Steven M, MD, M.20, 115Fernandez, Hector L, MD, M.19, 900Figueredo Reyes, Karen, MD, F.20, 546, 557Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.114Figueredo, Romel, MD, M.115Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.19Figuerea, C, DDS, F.992				
Fernandez, Elias, NP, M.520, 546Fernandez, Enrique C, MD, M.19Fernandez, Fernando A, MD, M.19Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.19, 900Fernandez, Hector L, MD, M.19, 900Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.566Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.114Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.19Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.19				
Fernandez, Enrique C, MD, M				
Fernandez, Fernando A, MD, M.19Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.19, 900Fernandez, Hector L, MD, M.19, 900Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.566Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.114Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.114Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.19				
Fernandez, Gil M, MD, M.19, 900Fignole, Gregory, NP, M.520, 546, 557Fernandez, Hector L, MD, M.566Figueredo Reyes, Karen, MD, F.20Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M.114Figueredo, Romel, MD, M.115Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M.19Figuerea, Celia C, DDS, F.992				
Fernandez, Hector L, MD, M				
Fernandez, Heriberto J, MD, M				
Fernandez, Hugo S, MD, M				
	Fernandez, Idania, OD, F	652	Firestone, Mark A, MD, M	

Fischer, Vicky S, OD, F	
Fischl, Margaret A, MD, F	Fort Pierce Orthopaedics
Fishbein, Paul G, MD, M299, 374	Forte, Betty, MD, F 116, 171
Fisher, Vernadette, NP, F	Foster, Paul K, MD, M673, 693
Fkc Aventura	Fountain Manor Health and Rehabilitation C917
Fkc Miami Park Centre931	Fox, Gregory, DO, M20
Fkc Miami Shores	Fox, Jeffrey, DO, M116, 199
Fkc No Miami Beach931	Fox, Jonathan, DO, M21, 63
Flagler Diagnostic Center961	Fox, Kevin, DO, M21
Flamingo Park Kidney Center931	Fox, Susan, DO, F 566
Fleischman, James A, MD, M 624	Fraga Davidson, Beatriz, DDS, F
Fleites, Jorge, MD, M 20, 115	Fraga, Salome, DMD, F993
Fleites-Vazquez, Juan Carlos, MD, M 790, 892	Franceschi, Dido, MD, M611, 790
Fletcher, Michelle M, MD, F 566	Franck, Geden, MD, M
Fleur-Aime, Myrnelle D, NP, F520	Franco, Adrian M, DMD, M993
Flores Gonzalez, Ramon, MD, M 494	Franco, Gerardo J, DO, M21
Flores, Joan M, DDS, DMD, F	Franco, Jaime F, DDS, M993
Flores, Lucky, MD, M20	Franco, Manuel A, MD, M116, 199, 248
Florida Kidney Physicians478	Franco, Melissa, PA, F 708
Florida Pain Treatment Center	Franco, Rigoberto, MD, M 117
Florida Prosthetics and933	Franco, Sandra L, DPM, F 713, 1109
Florida Renal Center931	Franco, Vicente F, MD, M21
Floridean Nursing and Rehabilitation Center917	Francois Chavre, Benjamin, MD, M64
Florin, Todd J, MD, M 199, 248, 268	Francois, Darline, NP, F521, 546
Floyd A Osterman Jr MD PA751, 754	Frankel, Stephanie T, OD, F653
Flynn, Harry W JR, MD, M624	Frankfurt, Seymour J, MD, M
FMC Coral Gables	Franklin, Tim A, DDS, M993
FMC Doral	Franklyn, Rachel L, MD, F567
FMC Ocean Sound Dialysis	Franzmann, Elizabeth J, MD, F673, 828, 872
FMC of Naranja	Freedman, Laura M, MD, F739
FMC The Glades931	Fresenius Kidney Care Perrine
Fokin, Alex, MD, M852	Frey, Martin J, MD, M200, 248
Folgar, Zoila E, DDS, F	Friedman, Kurt E, DDS, M
Fong, Jorge A, NP, M521	Friedman, Rene J, DDS, F
Fonseca Milian, Juan, MD, M63	Friedman, Rene' J, DDS, F993
Fonseca, Alejandra, NP, F521	Friefeld, Richard S, MD, M567
Fonseca, Bertha, MD, F494	Friger, Marangeli, MD, F 740
Fonseca, Guillermo A, MD, M 20, 63	Friman, Jesus R, MD, M21
Fonseca, Mario J, MD, M20	Frontela, Odalys, MD, F 117, 1109
Font, Jean P, MD, M	Frost, Lauren E, MD, F200, 248, 375
Fontao Calana, Elizabeth C, PA, F	Fuenmayor, Joaquin J, MD, M
Fonte, Francisco E, DDS, M	Fuentes Eimil, Fernando, NP, M521, 546, 557
Fonte-Cocina, Yvette, NP, F	Fuentes, Jorge E, MD, M. 200, 229, 236, 248, 375
Font-Rodriguez, David E, MD, M	Fuentes, Mario, MD, M
Foot and Ankle Network	Fuertes Rufin, Liscary F, DDS, F
For Eyes Optical Company 1083	Fujan, Melissa, DO, F
Formoso, Leopoldo J, MD, M 116	Fujan, Melissa, MD, F
Fornoni, Alessia, MD, F	Fullerton, Natalia, MD, F
Fornos, Jorge A, DDS, M	Fundaminsky, Marcela, MD, F21
Forrest, David S, OD, M	Fundora Gonzalez, Ivan G, MD, M

Furman, Jaime V, MD, M	996 334 521 384 118
Furnari, Gerald D, OD, M	334 521 384 118
Fusselman, John K, OD, M	521 384 118
	384 118
<b>G</b> Garcia, George D, MD, M772, 791, 8	118
Gables Radiology Associates	
Gables Radiology AssociatesOciate	13
Gables Surgical Center	
Gad, Mahmoud S, DMD, M	
Gadea, Livia C, MD, F	
Gadea, Livia C, MD, T	
Gajjala, Anirudh S, DO, M	
Galbut, David L, MD, M	
Galbut, Bobert N, MD, M	
Galinanes, Edgar L, MD, M	
Galindez, Orlando A, MD, M	
Galinsky, Marcy A, MD, F	
Gallardo, Tamara, NP, F	
Gallarello, Francesca, MD, F	
Gallo, Donald A, DMD, M	
Galloway Surgery Center	
Galloza Bonilla, Coralys, OD, F	
Galvez, Oscar G, MD, M	
Galvez, Oscal G, MD, M	
Gandara, Maria T, DDS, F	
Gangeri, Natassja, DO, F	
Gankin, Mikhail M, DMD, M	700
Garces, Carolina A, DMD, F	, 66
Garces, Carolina C, DMD, F	996
Garces, Carolina V, DMD, F	945
Garces, Carolina, DMD, F	118
Garces, Juan M, MD, M	267
Garces, Margarita R, MD, F	759
Garcia Acosta, Noel, MD, M	118
Garcia Fernandez, Aliuska, DDS, F	179
Garcia Godoy, Franklin, DO, M	179
Garcia Gonzalez, Jheiny, DDS	.23
Garcia Lopez, Dorgis, DDS, F	119
Garcia Parellada, Raul, NP, M	179
Garcia Perez, Dunia, DDS	904
Garcia Pino, Delia M, DMD, F 995, Garcia-Ocasio, Rafael E, MD, M	
Garcia Sarria, Maria C, DDS, F	194
Garcia, Adrian M, DMD, M	119
Garcia, Amnerys R, MD, F	. 23
Garcia, Ana I, MD, F	740
Garcia, Ana T. DDS, F. 995 Garg, Neeta, MD, F4	
Garcia, Ana, MA, F.,	
Garcia Andre MD M 22 Garib, Onix C, MD, M	
Garcia, Angela R. DDS, F	
Garcia, Berenice A, MD, F118, 376 Garnet, Brian, MD, M7	/24

Garri, Jose I, MD, M	
Garrido, Jose A, MD, M 300, 37	
Garrido, Lazaro J, MD, M	
Garrote, Rogelio F, DDS, DMD, M996	
Garrote, Rogelio M, DDS, DMD, M	
Garrote, Rogelio, DDS, DMD, M	
Garrote, Rogelio, DMD, M996	
Gascon, Felipe, MD, M	
Gascon, Jose A, MD, M119	
Gasparetto, Cristiane, PA, F	
Gastrointestinal Center of Hialeah	
Gastromed	
Gata Garcia, Lisset L, DDS, F996	
Gaviria, Jose M, MD, M	
Gaylis, Norman B, MD, M377, 759	Goldberg, Scott H, MD, M
Gazdovich, Pavel, OD, M653	· ·
Geada, Luis G, MD, M 119	
Gedde, Steven J, MD, M 628	
Geiger, Erik J, MD, M462, 852	
Gelman, Michael A, MD, M334	0
Gelrud, Andres, MD, M	
Gelrud, Daniel, MD, M	
Gendi, Kirollos, MD, M853	
Genet, David G, DDS, M 106	
George, Deborah V, DDS, F996, 99	
George, Kiren, DDS	
George, Kiren, DDS, M	
Georgeon, Larissa, MD, F23	
Gerald Furnari and Robert Lofton1084	
Gerasim, Sergey, MD, M	
Germann, Ryan J, DMD, M	
Gershengorn, Hayley B, MD, F 378, 72	
Gershman, Neil, MD, M 175, 178	
Gervin, Stephen Z, MD, M	
Ghahramani, Mehrdad, MD, M201, 249, 44	
Gheiler, Edward L, MD, M904	
Gherbali, Alexandra D, DDS, F	Gomez, Eddie, MD, M
Ghitelman, Jaime, MD, M201, 229, 249, 378	
Giannie Castellanos OD PA 1084	
Gibbons, Allister G, MD, M	
Gibson, Jeffrey J, MD, M	
Gil Araujo, Eduardo F, DDS, DMD, M	
Gil, Ruben J, MD, M202, 249, 378	
Gil, Yeendy, DDS, F	
Gil, Yeendy, DMD, F	•
Ginarte, Nilda M, MD, F 119	
Ginzburg, Enrique, MD, M773, 792, 884	
Girala, Ricardo, MD, M	
Gitron Beer, Mariana R, DDS, F	
Gittelman, Marc C, MD, M908	6 Gonzalez Dominguez, Yasser, MD, M 120

Gonzalez Gilver, Ana I, DDS, F998	
Gonzalez Gonzalez, Lauren, DDS, F	
Gonzalez Gonzalez, Lauren, DMD, F998, 999	
Gonzalez Lopez, Norma, DDS, F	
Gonzalez Marey, Odalys, MD, F66	Gonzalez, Manuel O, MD, M
Gonzalez Martinez, Jose L, MD, M	Gonzalez, Maria A, MD, F 122
Gonzalez Ochoa, Alba M, MD, F480	Gonzalez, Misael, MD, M24, 67, 1109
Gonzalez Perez, Yusdely, DMD, F	Gonzalez, Nelson E, MD, M24
Gonzalez Pupo, Ernesto O, MD, M	Gonzalez, Nelson L, DP, M713
Gonzalez Quiros, Hernando, MD, M	Gonzalez, Nelson, MD, M24
Gonzalez Rubio, Eduardo, DDS, M	Gonzalez, Orlando H, PA, M 708
Gonzalez Vigon, Monica G, DMD, F 999, 1000	Gonzalez, Riquel, DPM, M713
Gonzalez Zequeira, Argentina, MD, F 120	Gonzalez, Roberto R, MD, M 24, 302, 380
Gonzalez, Amarilis, MD, F121	Gonzalez, Rolando, MD, M568
Gonzalez, Angela, MD, F121	Gonzalez, Sheyla, MD, F 122
Gonzalez, Ariadna, MD, F 625	
Gonzalez, Brenda J, MD, F 726, 945	
Gonzalez, Carlos L, DDS, M1000	
Gonzalez, Carlos, DDS, DMD, M 1000	
Gonzalez, Carlos, DMD, M 1000	
Gonzalez, Carmen L, DDS, F1000	
Gonzalez, David E, DDS, M1000	
Gonzalez, Edek, DDS, M 1000	<b>G</b>
Gonzalez, Edgar, MD, M67	
Gonzalez, Efrain H, MD, M 203, 250, 269	
Gonzalez, Elizabeth, DDS, F 1000	
Gonzalez, Emilio L, MD, M23	
Gonzalez, Felix J, MD, M 121, 302, 380	
Gonzalez, Fidel R, DMD, M	Gordon, Antonio M JR, MD, M67, 123
Gonzalez, George A, MD, M495	
Gonzalez, German JR, MD, M 302, 380	
Gonzalez, Ginna P, NP, F522, 546	
Gonzalez, Hansel K, DDS, M 1001	Gosine, Adhiraj D, MD, M726
Gonzalez, Hansel P, DMD, M1001	Gotkin, Brian M, MD, M726
Gonzalez, Hansel, DDS, M 1001	Gottlieb, Seth, MD, M726
Gonzalez, Harold S, NP, M522	
Gonzalez, Hugo F, MD, M	
Gonzalez, Janelis, MD, F 121	Goyal, Lakshay K, DDS, M 1001
Gonzalez, Javier, MD, M726	
Gonzalez, Jesus M, MD, M 121	Grabois, B M, MD, M
Gonzalez, Joel, MD, M122	
Gonzalez, Jorge A, DO, M24	
Gonzalez, Jose A, MD, M67, 380	
Gonzalez, Jose L, MD, M 495	
Gonzalez, Juan C, DDS, M1001	Grant, Timothy L, MD, M 495, 945
Gonzalez, Julio C, MD, M	
Gonzalez, Kathy, MD, F	
Gonzalez, Kelly Y, DMD, F 1001	Greater Miami Dialysis
Gonzalez, Lazaro A, NP, M522	
Gonzalez, Leoncio V, OD, M	
· · · ·	• • • •

Green, Barth A, MD, M		Gutierrez, Raisa A, NP, F	
Green, Dollie F, MD, F	124	Gutierrez, Robert, MD, M	
Gregori, Ninel Z, MD, F		Gutierrez, Victor R, DDS, M	
Gregorich, Damilet, DDS	1001	Gutierrez-Alsina, Rodolfo, MD, M	
Gregorich, Damilet, DDS, F		Gutleber Medical Group	
Greidinger, Eric L, MD, M	1, 442, 759	Gutt, Mark I, DMD, M	1062
Greig, Elizabeth A, MD, F		Guzman, Felix E, MD, M	
Grider, Joseph R, DDS, M	1067	Guzman, Lilliam B, MD, F	
Grigoropoulos, Marios, DDS, M		Guzman-Suarez, Belisa, MD, F	
Grillo, Michael, MD, M	203, 250	н	
Grisel Macwilliams, MD, PA	381	Haber, Jose F, MD, M	68
Grobman, Ariel B, MD, M	674	Hache, Maria J, MD, F	
Grobman, Lawrence R, MD, M	674, 693	Haddad, Elie R, MD, M	
Groisman, Horacio P, MD, M	674	Hagen, James D, OD, M	
Gross, Zvi, MD, M	25	Hai, Shaikh A, MD, M	
Grossman, Alan, OD, M	654	Hakop Hrachian Haftevani Md	
Grossman, Scott J, OD, M	654	Hakop Hrachian Haftevani MD	
Grover, Randy A, OD, M	654	Halperin, Scott B, MD, M	
Grubman, Sharon, NP, F		Hamady, Ghassan T, MD, M	
Grudsky, Felix, MD, M	124	Hampton Court Nursing and Reha	
Grynberg, Fred, MD, M		917	
Guadagna, Dean A, DO, M		Hanabergh, Enrique, MD, M	126
Guaty, Nestor E, MD, M		Hand Institute	
Gubbins, Guillermo P, MD, M		Hand Institute DME	
Guerra Crespo, Beatriz D, DDS, F		Handley, Douglas M, OD, M	
Guerra, Carlos M, MD, M		Hannoush, Zeina C, MD, F	
Guerra, Giselle, MD, F	480	Haq, Farwah, OD, F	270,002,440
Guerra, Natalie, DDS, F		Haq, Ihtsham U, MD, M	
Guerra, Rene, MD, M	67, 124	Harari, Sol, MD, M	
Guerra, Vannette G, DDS	1002	Haratz, Zina, DDS, F	
Guerrero Gorman, Victoria E, MD, F	569, 581	Harb, Jennifer L, MD, F	
Guerrero, Cesar E, MD, M	496, 832	Hare, Joshua M, MD, M	
Guerrero, Julian N, MD, M	67	Harlamova, Oxana, MD, F	
Guerrero, Manrique A, DO, M	774, 793	Harmony Health Center	
Guevara, Eugenio M, MD, M	496, 833	Harrington, Thomas J, MD, M	
Guevara-Gonzalez, Aldo, MD, M	25	Harris, Andrew S, DO, M	
Guia-Garcia, Julian, MD, M	124	Harris, Joshua A, MD, M	
Guida, Carlos M, MD, M	382, 592	Harry Sendzischew MD	
Guigui, Sarah, MD, F		Hart, Valerie J, DO, F	
Guilarte, Rhona E, DMD, F		Harwood, Ana P, NP, F	
Guillermo Blanco MD		Hasan Verrett, Hajar F, DDS, F	
Guillermo, Ivette, DMD, F		Hasan Verrett, Hajar, DDS, F	
Guimera-Revelo, Marieny, MD, F	124	Hasbun, Rene M, MD, M	
Guinart Gutierrez, Denia, NP, F	522	Hassun, Armando L JR, DO, M	
Gulec, Seza A, MD, M		Hatch, Vicki, RD, F	
Gutierrez, Alexis, MD, M		Hayate, Jessica F, DMD, F	
Gutierrez, Carlos A, DMD, M		Haydar, Victoria E, MD, F	
Gutierrez, Jeannine, OD, F		Hayes, Norys J, DMD, F	
Gutierrez, Marlene, DDS, F		HCA Florida Aventura Hospital	
Gutierrez, Michael, MD, M		HCA Florida Kendall Hospital	
			∪∠ I

HCA Florida Mercy Hospital	Hernandez, Eugenio J, MD, M
Health Medical Equipment933	Hernandez, Felix D, NP, M547
Health Network One276, 287	Hernandez, Fernando, MD, M204, 251, 384
Healthcare Imaging of Kendall	Hernandez, Giselle M, MD, F 854
Healthnut Nutrition and Wellness Consult560	Hernandez, Humberto J, MD, M 127
Hearing, Milton R, OD, M654	Hernandez, Idalia, DDS, F 1006
Heather R Phillips OD 1084	Hernandez, Iliana, MD, F 68
Hechavarria Sanchez, Ilvain H, DDS, M 1004	Hernandez, Javier A, NP, M523
Hechavarria, Mirta, DDS, F1004	Hernandez, Jeffrey, NP, M 523
Hector A Lalama Md 496	Hernandez, Jerome, OD, M654
Heimowitz, Todd B, DO, M204, 383	Hernandez, Josefina J, MD, F 26, 68
Hejjaji, Vittal, MD, M204, 250	Hernandez, Karen T, PA, F708
Helfant, Jared, DDS, M1004	Hernandez, Luis O, MD, M768
Heller, Dean R, MD, M204, 251, 383	Hernandez, Manuel J, MD, M727
Heme Oncology Call592	Hernandez, Maria D, MD, F303, 327, 335, 384
Henderson, Gilsa R, DDS, F 1004	Hernandez, Mauricio T, MD, M795
Hendricks, Nicholas, MD, M751, 754	Hernandez, Michael J, MD, M
Hennessy, Michael P, DDS, M 1062	Hernandez, Moises E, MD, M
Henriques, Steven M, MD, M	Hernandez, Norberto J, DDS, M 1006
Henriquez, Oswaldo J, MD, M675	Hernandez, Oscar L III, MD, M127
Henriquez, Salatnay, MD, F26	Hernandez, Oscar L, MD, M127
Henry, Stephen N, DO, M287, 764, 854	Hernandez, Pedro, MD, M
Henrys, Richard, MD, M 765, 854	Hernandez, Rafael JR, MD, M
Herdocia, Filiberto J, DDS, M 1004	Hernandez, Rafael M SR, MD, M
Herman L De Anna OD PA 1085	Hernandez, Raymel, NP, M523
Herman, Bjorn S, MD, M	Hernandez, Richard E, MD, M
Hernandez Abreu, Luis, DMD, M1004	Hernandez, Robert J, MD, M
Hernandez Alvarez, Milkos R, NP, M523	Hernandez, Stephanie M, DDS, F1006
Hernandez Aya, Leonel F, MD, M 383, 462, 592	Hernandez, Stephanie M, DMD, F1006
Hernandez Baco, Karen G, DDS, DMD, F 1005	Hernandez, Teresita D, MD, F
Hernandez Baco, Karen G, DDS, F	Hernandez, Victor H, MD, M
Hernandez Baco, Karen G, DMD, F	Hernandez, Yamile, MD, F
Hernandez Bonnet, Christina S, DMD, F 1005	Hernandezjerez, Gema, DDS, F
Hernandez Cano, Alejandro M, MD, M	Hernia Institute of Florida
Hernandez De La Cruz, Annalie, MD, F126	Heros, Deborah O, MD, F496
Hernandez Lopez, Alian, MD, M	Heros, Roberto C, MD, M
Hernandez Loy, Reinaldo, MD, M	Herrera Casas, Sunilda, DDS, F1007
Hernandez Oquet, Rafael E, MD, M126, 443	Herrera Gonzalez, Onedo R, MD, M26, 69
Hernandez Parra, Jennifer, NP, F 523, 547	Herrera Rosales, Dayamis, DMD
Hernandez Rivera, Ricardo N, DDS, M	Herrera Rosales, Dayamis, DMD, F1007
Hernandez Vila, Enrique, MD, M204, 230, 251,	Herrera, Douglas M, DDS, M 1057
383	Herrera, Edwin A, MD, M27
Hernandez, Aleida M, MD, F26, 68	Herrera, Isabel C, NP, F
Hernandez, Alexandra M, NP, F523, 557	Herrera, Isamary, DDS, F
Hernandez, Alfredo J, MD, M	Herrera, Michael A, MD, M27
Hernandez, David M, DMD, M1005	Herrera, Victoria E, DDS, F
Hernandez, David, DDS, M	Hershman, Kenneth D, MD, M
Hernandez, David, DMD, M	Hew, Damion A, DMD, M
Hernandez, Daynet S, DDS, F 1006	Hew, Damion, DMD, M1067
Hernandez, Daynet, DDS, F 1006	Hialeah Artificial Kidney Center
1000	

Hialeah Shores Nursing and Rehabilitation Center	Hurley, Judith E, MD, F
917	Hurtado, Cesar F Jr, DDS, M 1008
Hialeah Vision Center	Hurtado-Perez, Idania M, MD, F27
Hidalgo Gonzalez, Allison M, DMD, F1007	Husain, Tarik M, MD, M
Hidalgo, Manuel A, DC, M	Hyperbarics of South Florida
Hill, Colin, MD, M	Hyunh, Jennifer, NP, F
	I Iyunin, Jenninen, NF, T
Hill, Lindsay K, DMD, F1062 Hiller, Andrew D, MD, M855	I
	lacobellis, Gianluca, MD, M279, 387
Hines, Jerri D, DDS, F	Ibars, George C, MD, M833
Hiriart, Martin S, M	Ibrahim, Emad, MD, M905
Hochwald, Steven N, MD, M	Ibrahim, Walid M, MD, M
Hodapp, Elizabeth A, MD, F	Icare Health Solutions LLC655
Hoeppner, Catherine, MD, F	Idaca
Hoffer, Michael E, MD, M	Iduate Banobre, Yolanda, DMD, F 1008
Hoffler, Charles E II, MD, M	Ifa Medical Center941
Hoffman, James E, MD, M	Iglesias, Arthur J, MD, M740
Hoffman, Joseph I, MD, M	Iglesias, Nidia M, MD, F570
Hoffman, Tara L, DMD, F 1007	Iglesias, Ramon G, MD, M127
Holcomb, Christopher J, OD, M	Iglesias, Rogelio, MD, M27, 69
Holt, Gregory E, MD, M	Iglesias, Rolando, MD, M 127
Homer, Dana L, MD, M	Ileana Tellechea MS Rdn LD560
Homestead Artificial Kidney C932	Impact Physicial Therapy and Sports Pere958
Homestead Diagnostic	Imson, Grace J, MD, F 128
Hommen, Jan Pieter, MD, M764, 855	Independent Living Systems
Hong, Jennifer P, NP, F524	Infinite Vision Eye Care1085
Hoover, Keila, MD, F27	Infinity Vision
Horesh, Ettie, DMD, F1007	Inifinite Vision Eye Care 1085, 1086
Hornicek, Francis, MD, M	Innovative Cancer Institute
Horodyski, Laura, MD, F905	Insite Radiology961
Horstmyer, Jeffrey L, MD, M	Institute For Women's Health and Body
Horvath, Sofia, MD, F 204, 251	Integrated Comprehensive Urgent Care
Hosein, Peter J, MD, M	Interamerican Dialysis
Hossain, Marta C, DDS, F1008	Interian, Alberto JR, MD, M 205, 252, 270, 388
Hossain, Marta L, DDS, F 1008	Inwood, Kevin D, MD, M128
Houghton, Stephen, OD, M	Ira Joel Abramson MD PA
Hourani, Patrick E, MD, M 230, 236, 251, 386	Iribarren, Teresa C, MD, F 128
Howard B Reinfeld and Associates MD205, 386	Irizarry-Colon, Leilany, MD, F128, 172
Howitt, James H, MD, M 626	Irwin, Robert W, MD, M687, 702, 755
Hoyes, John S, MD, M69	Isee Eyecare
Hrachian Haftevani, Hakop, MD, M.205, 252, 270, 387	Iskandarani, Marwan M, MD, M 303, 388, 444
Huang, David T, MD, M740	Israel Galtes
Hudson, Julia L, MD, F	Isrow, Derek M, MD, M
Huertas, Enrique J JR, MD, M 127, 205	Issac, Sony M, MD, M
Hughes, Jessica A, DO, F 127	Iturralde, Alejandro, MD, M
Huguet, Rosa M, MD, F69	Iturralde, Ignacio J, DMD, M 1008
Hui, Tin W, DDS, M	lupe, Isabella M, MD, F
Hui, Vanessa, MD, F	lurcovich, Maximillian O, DMD, M
Hui-Chou, Helen G, MD, F825, 855, 867	Ivan, Michael E, MD, M833
Humberto Barrios MD	

J	Jimenez-Carcamo, Francisco J, MD, M 206, 230,
Jacir, Alberto M, MD, M	252, 389
Jackson Gardens Health and Rehabilitatio	Jimenez-Victores, Sonia M, MD, F
Jackson Memorial Long Term Care Center917	Joaquin s Maury MD497
Jackson Memorial Perdue Medical Center	Joaquin S Maury MD 497
Jackson West Medical Center	John A Serpa MD
	Johnson, Linda J, NP, F524
Jackson, Robert M, MD, M	Johnson, Robert B, DDS, M 1009
Jackson, Teresa A, MA, F	Johnson, Rosanna E, DO, F
Jackson, Teresa A, NP, F	Johnson, Thomas E, MD, M627
Jacobs, Moises, MD, M	Jonas, Ivan, MD, M
Jacobson, Nathan A, MD, M	Jonczak, Emily E, MD, F
Jaffe, Avery C, DDS, M	Jones, Patricia D, MD, F. 304, 328, 389, 444, 698
Jaffe, Emery D, MD, M	Jones, Tiffany M, OD, F
Jaffe, Gary F, MD, M	Jopa Endocrinology
Jagid, Jonathan R, MD, M	Jordan, Christopher P, MD, M728
Jaguan, Abraham, MD, M	Jorge De La Pedraja MD PA
Jaime Carriga, Yanet, DDS	Jorge Fornes, Patricia F, DDS, F 1009
Jaime, Maria J, MD, F 129	Jorge Luis Posada MD PA879
Jalice, Marlene, NP, F 287, 318, 524, 548	Jorge, Allan M, MD, M
James D Hagenodpa1086	Jorge, Jessica, NP, F548
Jamis, Juan, DDS, M	Jorge, Julio, MD, M
Jaquez-Gutierrez, Marisela C, MD, F	Jorrin Simon, Alejandro D, MD, M 130
Jara, Mark A, MD, M279, 388	Jose A Perez-Tirse MD
Jarrett, Tor W, MD, M	Jose C Martin MD PA
Jarrett, Wentworth G, MD, M28	Jose I Garri MD DMD
Jaslow, Mats, OD, M	Jose Luis Vargas MD
Jauregui Rodriguez, Guillermo C, DDS, M1009	Joseph E Mouhanna MD
Jayanetti, Cham A, MD, M 795, 893	Joseph Zebede MD
Jayaweera, Dushyantha T, MD, M	Joseph, Michael, MD, M130
Jean Font MD	Joseph, Moriane, NP, F
Jeanty, Jean, NP, M	Joseph, Shamfa C, MD, F 130
Jefferson Reaves Health Center	Joseph, Stuart K, MD, M 130
Jeffrey A Loman MD	Joseph, Tameka, MD, F130
Jeffrey A Rich DO PA	Joshi, Devendra, MD, M
Jelenszky, Lian, DO, F129	Joshua Margolesky PA 1086
Jennings, James J, MD, M	Journo, Jonathan E, DMD, M 1057
Jerome Hernandez OD	Juan A Fernandez MD
Jerome, Rodlin, DDS, M	Juan A Prieto MD
Jessica, Pitts, OD, F	Juan F Lamas MD 175, 179, 330
Jessie Trice Community Health Center	Juarez, Luis, MD, M
Jeudin, Patricia P, MD, F	Junk, Anna K, MD, F
Jiang, Hong, MD, F	Jussome, Marie K, NP, F
Jimenez Jimenez, Antonio M, MD, M323, 388, 594	<b>K</b>
Jimenez Rojas, Damaysi, MD, F70	Kaddoura, Marcella A, MD, F594
Jimenez, Christopher A, MD, M	Kahane, Gerardo J, MD, M
Jimenez, Humberto, MD, M	Kahn-Ghany, Alina, MD, F
Jimenez, Mario A, MD, M	Kaiser, Charles J, MD, M627
Jimenez, Milton A, MD, M129	Kala Medical Corp
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Kalafatic, Frank K, DDS, M
	, , , .

Kalandiak, Steven P, MD, M	
Kalirao, Paramjit S, MD, M	627
Kamali, Samira, MD, F 130 Kindred Hospice	935
Kang, Naixin, MD, F	921
Kang, Steven S, MD, M	.29,667
Kanner, Andres M, MD, M	
Kanter, Steven R, MD, M797, 894 King, Tricia A, NP, F	
Kantrowitz, Allen B, MD, M	1010
Kaplan, Lee D, MD, M	131
Karmin, Ira S, MD, M 570 Kirstein, Robert H, MD, M	131
Karp, Carol L, MD, F	675, 694
Katzman, Howard E, MD, M	
Kaufman, Ariel M, MD, M	834
Kaufman, Joyce I, MD, F775, 797, 886 Klos, David P, NP, M	525
Kaushal, Ritesh D, MD, M 498, 834 Knafo, Esthere, DDS, F 10 <sup>-1</sup>	10, 1011
Kava, Bruce R, MD, M	
Kaye, Erin R, MD, F	728
Kaylin, Mark W, MD, M131, 481 Koch, Sebastian, MD, M	
Kazandjian, Dickran G, MD, M 595 Koelbl, Christian O, MD, M 230, 236, 2	252, 390
Kazmi, Marium F, DO, F 29 Koepneck, Lance M, OD, M	657
Keane, Chris T, DMD, M 1010 Kofman, Eduardo A, MD, M	
Keller, Gary, DP, M	1067
Keller, Gary, DPM, M 179, 330, 3	
Kendall Endoscopy and Surgery Center	
Kendall Eye Center	825
Kendall Family Medical Center	835
Kendall Kidney Center	676
Kenel-Pierre, Stefan C, MD, M798, 894 Kovach, Jaclyn L, MD, F	628
Keri M Pomella OD PA 1086 Kovacs, Andrew G, MD, M	
Keri Pomella OD PA 1086 Krajewski, Eduardo, MD, M	
Kerman, David H, MD, M	70
Kertznus, Joel, MD, M	1011
Kesmodel, Susan B, MD, F	751
Kester, Robert R, MD, M	
Key Biscayne Surgery Center	
Keys Gate Dialysis	
Khalid, Laiqua, MD, F	
Khan, Afzal H, MD, M	
Khan, Muhammad A, MD, M 595 Krikorian, Enrique, MD, M	
Khan, Muhammad S, DDS, M 1010 Krill-Jackson, Elisa M, MD, F391, 444, 4	464, 595
Khan, Omair J, DDS, M 1010 Krochmal, Roy J, MD, M	
Khan, Yasmeen R, MD, F 179 Kromo, Olga, MD, F	759
Khandekar, Archan, MD, M	676, 694
Khithani, Amit, MD, M	
Kiani, Kamran, DDS, M 1010 Kubicek, Gregory J, MD, M	
Kiani, Kamran, DMD, M 1010 Kuleba, Ashley, NP, F 5	525, 548
Kidney Care Plus	
Kidney Specialty Center	
Kidney Treatment Center-S Florida	
Kieffer, Lainey Z, NP, F	

Kupin, Warren L, MD, M Kuritzky, Nicolas K, MD, M Kury Perez, Elizabeth M, MD, F Kushner, David S, MD, M Kusnick, Stevens J, DDS, M Kusnir, Juan E, MD, M Kutlu, Onur C, MD, M Kutner, Mark E, MD, M Kwapisz, Lukasz, MD, M	88, 1 1 728,	742 131 702 011 481 .799 945
L		
La Pietra, Angelo, MD, M Labcorp Laboratory Corp of America Holdings Labrada, Ariol, MD, M Labrada, Liudmila, DMD, F Lacayo, Gaston O III, MD, M Lacayo, Gaston O III, MD, M Lacayo, Mariano S, MD, M Laconti, Joseph J, MD, M Ladino Avellaneda, Marco A, MD, M Lafaurie, German E, MD, M Laforest, Wendy C, NP, F Lafourcade Prada, Zaddy, MD, F Lager, Jennifer E, OD, F Lage, Jennifer E, OD, F Lage, Richard C III, DDS, M Lagomarsini, Albert A, OD, M Lairet, Stephania, MD, F Lairet, Stephania, MD, F Lakes Family Eyecare Lakes Interventional Radiology		.936 .937 .498 011 841 .131 759 482 70 391 .657 011 392 .657 548 699 087
Lakes Radiology Lakhani, Habeeb A, MD, M Lalama, Hector A, MD, M Lam Hernandez, Meylin, MD, F Lam, Byron L, MD, M Lamas Mendez, Angel L, MD, M Lamas, Ana Maria, MD, F Lamas, Jose R, MD, M Lambrakos, Litsa K, MD, F 206, 253, 445 Lamelas, Joseph, MD, M		.961 9,70 .498 29 628 70 180 895 392, 879 525 714 131 132 .498 596

Landrin, Myriam, MD, F	92, 464, 596
Landy, Howard J, MD, M	835
Landy, Howard J, MD, M Lang, Eric A, MD, M	392. 729
Lang, Erica M, OD, F	
Lang, Tomas H, DDS, M	
Lang, Tomas, DDS, M	
Lang, Tomas, DDS, M.	
Lanster, Robert M, DDS, M	
Lanster, Steven M, DDS, M	
Lantigua, Carlos A, DMD, M	1012
Lara, Miriam M, MD, F	
Lara, Wilfredo C, MD, M	628. 843
Laria Eye Care	
Laria, Lianette, OD, F	
Larkin Community Hospital	
Larocca, Carlos, MD, M	
Larralde, Mark J, MD, M	
Larrieu-Jimenez, Patricia, NP, F	526
Larsen, Marcelo F, MD, M	
Lasner, Todd M, MD, M	
Lastra Perez, Annette Y, DDS, F	
Lau, Vicente B, DMD, M	
Lau, Vicente J, DMD, M	
Lau, Vicente S, DMD, M	
Lau, Vicente V, DMD, M	
Lau, Vicente, DMD, M	. 1012, 1013
Lauter, Alison J, MD, F	629
Lavergne, Jose A, MD, M	
Lawer-Garcia, Tatiana, MD, F	
Lawrence, Joycelyn J, MD, F	
Lawson, Nuria M, MD, F	
Layne, Jerry M, DDS, M	
Lazaro Vigoa Md	
Lazcano, Gabriel G, MD, M	629
Lch Palm Springs Campus	921
Le Heart Center	207
Lea Plaza, Rodolfo L, DDS, DMD, M	1013
Lea Plaza, Rodolfo L, DDS, M	
Lea Plaza, Rodolfo, DDS, M	
Leavitt, James S, MD, M	
Leblanc-Nunez, Aurelia B, MD, F	
Lebron, Vanessa E, DDS, F	
Ledda, Diego A, OD, M	
Ledo-Sanchez, Gustavo G, MD, M	70
Ledoux, Andre C, DDS, M	
Lee, Richard K, MD, M	
Lee, Wendy W, MD, F	
Lee, Yunhee, MD, F	
Legaspi Sauter, Adrian, MD, M	
Legon Valdes, Enrique A, DDS, M	
Leibowitz, Jason M, MD, M	677, 873

Leiva, Carlos, PMHNP, M	Llaneza, Pedro P, MD, M
Lekakis, Lazaros J, MD, M	Llano, Alejandra, DDS, F
Lemont, Michael T, MD, M	Llano, Alejandra, DMD, F
Lemus Ramos, Malena L, DMD, F 1013	Llanos, Laura, DMD, F
Lemus, Isel G, DMD, F	Llantada, Robert B, MD, M
Lenz, Oliver, MD, M	Lleo, Pedro D, DDS, M
Leon, Janella, DO, F	Llinas, Margarita R, MD, F134
Leon, Patricia M, MD, F	Llop Santiago, Stephanie M, MD, F630
Leon, Ramon, MD, M	Llorente-Zerpa, Jacquelyn S, NP, F 526
Leonard, Thomas P Jr, DMD, M 1013	Lobaina, Karina M, DDS, F
Leoni, Roberto, DO, M	Lobaina, Yoan E, DDS, M 1014
Leonicio V Gonzalez OD PA	Lofton, Robert L, MD, M658
Leon-Rosen, Jonathan A, MD, M 630, 871	Loh, Jennifer, MD, F
Lerman, Andrew M, MD, M 499	Loly's Optical
Leroy, Nathalie, MD, F	Loman, Jeffrey A, MD, M134
Lester, Manuel, DDS, M 1014	Lombillo, Juan Manuel, MD, M802
Leung, Gilbert W, MD, M132	Londono, Juan C, MD, M207, 231, 253, 394
Leung, Sheren S, DO, F133	Loor, Kleber A, DDS, M1014
Levi, Allan D, MD, M	Lopes, Gilberto, MD, M
Levin, Michelle, OD, F658	Lopez De Victoria, Millied C, DMD, F1014
Levin, Richard D, MD, M464, 906	Lopez De Victoria, Millied D, DMD, F1015
Levin, Sheldon R, MD, M630	Lopez De Victoria, Millied E, DMD, F 1015
Levine, Corinna G, MD, F 677, 873	Lopez De Victoria, Millied M, DMD, F 1015
Levy, Cynthia, MD, F 306, 393, 446, 934	Lopez De Victoria, Millied T, DMD, F 1015
Levy, Jay H, MD, M 630, 843	Lopez De Victoria, Millied, DMD, F1015
Lew, John I, MD, M800	Lopez Gonzalez, Anabel, MD, F71
Lewis, Mark S, MD, M597	Lopez Neyra, Arlet, DMD, F1015
Lewis, Susanne D, MD, F 336, 394	Lopez Pena, Yudit, NP, F526
Lezama, Noel E, MD, M71, 133	Lopez Perez, Victor M, DDS, M1015
Lichtenberger, Paola N, MD, F	Lopez Perez, Victor, DDS, M1015, 1016
Lichtinger, Moises W, MD, M 570	Lopez, Alexander O, DMD, M1016
Licina, Zeljka, DDS, F 1014	Lopez, Ariel, NP, M526, 709
Lieberman, Howard M, MD, M776, 801, 886	Lopez, Edgar K, DMD, M1016
Liebetreu, Mark E, OD, M658	Lopez, Esdras, MD, M31
Life Radiology961	Lopez, Guillermo R, MD, M 134
Lifetime Vision and Eyecare1088	Lopez, Jacquelyn M, OD, F 658
Lima Lopez, Marcos, MD, M 133	Lopez, Javier, MD, M499
Lima, Geamny, NP, M 526	Lopez, Joanna, MD, F
Lima, Mayra A, NP, F 526, 548	Lopez, Juan G, DMD, M845
Lineen, Edward B, MD, M253, 776, 801, 887	Lopez, Manuel G, DDS, M1016
Linzer, Debra L, MD, F742, 760	Lopez, Mayra M, DDS, F 1016
Lister, Michelle L, MD, F207, 394	Lopez, Olga E, MD, F71
Liu, Lai-Yuan, MD, M	Lopez, Reinier, DMD, M 1016
Liu, Xue Zhong, MD, M677, 873	Lopez, Reynaldo, MD, M134
Liv Active Therapy Center	Lopez, Rossana, MD, F
Livingstone, Alan S, MD, M612, 802	Lopez, Thalia, MD, F31
Lizarraga, Liza I, MD, F 571	Lopez-Alvar, Alexander, MD, M135
Lizaso, Susana H, DMD, F1014	Lopez-Andujar, Julio, MD, M 135
Llanes, Barbara I, MD, F71	Lopez-Luciano, Luisa M, MD, F
Llanes, Hugo, MD, M 133	Lopez-Rossitch, Alejandro, MD, M135

Lora, Julio C, MD, M 207, 254, 395	Maharaj, Arindel S, MD, M630
Loredo, Jorge A, DO, M 136	Mahnkes Orthotics Prosthetics
Lorenzo Sirage, Katherine M, DMD, F 1016	Maitel Optical Solutions 1088
Losito, James M, DP, M714	Majano, Romeo A, MD, M 208, 231, 254, 397
Lossos, Izidore, MD, M 323, 395, 446, 465, 597	Maldonado, Annette, NP, F
Louis, Betina, MD, F 446	Malik, Ameer, MD, M
Louis, Darling D, NP, F	Malik, Amer M, MD, M
Lourdes T Bosch MD	Mallis, Michael J JR, DO, M
Lowe, Merredith R, MD, M	Mallow, Christopher M, MD, M
Lowery, Maureen H, MD, F207, 254, 395	Mangan, Stephen J, DMD, M 1057
Lowman Medical Inc	
	Manickavel, Suresh K, MD, M
Lowman, Erik S, DO, M	Maniglia, Marielba D, DDS, F
Lozada, Carlos J, MD, M	Mann, Michael S, OD, M
Lozano, Jaime, MD, M742	Mansur, Arnulfo V, MD, M
Lozen, Andrew, MD, M	Mansur, Gisell, MD, F 137
Lta Vision Corporation (Pay To) 1088	Manten, Emory M, MD, M306, 328, 397
Lubin, Victor D, DMD, M 1016	Mantilla, Juan A, MD, M
Luca, Corneliu C, MD, M499	Manzano, Alex J, MD, M280, 398
Luft, Kirsten, NP, F 527, 549	Manzano-Maceira, Ernesto R, MD, M 138
Lugo-Arrendell, Luis, MD, M136, 900	Manzor, Alberto, MD, M138
Luis G Diaz-Rangel MD	Manzur, Lamya L, DMD, F 1017
Luis H Lugo-Arrendell MD	Manzur, Lamya, DMD, F 1017
Luis, Michelle E, DMD, F1016	Maqueira, Yamel, DDS, M 1017
Lujan, Henry J, MD, M	Marban, Álex J, MD, M678, 846
Lupu, Cornel J, MD, M	Marcela Weiss MD PA
Lurie, Susan J, MD, F	Marcelo Bendix MD
Luther, Evan, MD, M	Marchetti, Floriano, MD, M769, 803
Lutzky, Jose, MD, M	Marcos Chertman Md
Lynn, Kenia, PA, F	Marcovich, Robert, MD, M
Lynn, Mauricio, MD, M777, 802, 875, 887	Mares, Adolfor E, DDS, M1017
Lyra, Violetta, MD, F	Margolesky, Jason, MD, M
-	Marill, Carlos M, MD, M
Μ	
M Quirantes Orthopedics	Marill, Rochelle F, MD, F
Macagno, Jessica J, DDS, F 1016	Marilu Madrigal MD
Macagno, Jessica J, DMD, F 1016	Marin Popowski, Silvia K, MD, F
Machado, Humberto C JR, MD, M 208, 396	Marin, Daniel R, MD, M
Machado, Ricardo L, MD, M	Marini, Nohelia R, DDS, F1017
Machado-Nunez, Allen, MD, M136	Mariscal, Liuska, MD, F
Machuca, Jenny S, MD, F 397, 729	Mark, Barry J, MD, M
Macksoud, Delores E, MD, F499	Marquez Iglesias, Felicita M, DDS, F1017
MacWilliams, Grisel E, MD, F 136, 172	Marquez Iglesias, Felicita, DDS, F 1017
Maderal, Francisco R, MD, M	Marquez, Farid, MD, M 138
Maderal, Martha E, DDS, F 1016	Marquez, Jose L, MD, M209, 254, 398
Madiedo, Andrea, MD, F769	Marquez-Aguila, Luis M, NP, M527
Madorsky, Martin L, MD, M	Marquez-Medina, Julian, MD, M71
Madrigal, Marilu, MD, F	Marraccini, Linda A, MD, F32
Maggio, Dominic C, MD, M	Marrero, Jaydee A, DDS, F 1017
Maggilo, Dorninic C, MD, M	Marrero, Michelle M, MD, F 500
Magnineo	Marshall, Deirdre M, MD, F 825, 867
Mahal, Brandon, MD, M	Marshall, Katherine V, PA, F

Martel, Jerry, MD, M	Martinez-Clark, Pedro O, MD, M 210, 232, 256,
Martel, Jose A, MD, M 209, 254, 271, 398	401
Martell, Frank J, MD, M	Martin-Montero, Juana M, MD, F72
Martin Luther King Jr Clinica Campesina1088	Martos, Grisel R, DMD, F 1019
Martin Medical Center	Marttos, Antonio C JR, MD, M.777, 804, 876, 888
Martin, Ciro A, DDS, M1017	Marulanda-Londono, Erika T, MD, F500
Martin, Eric F, MD, M	Marx, T'Anjuihsien, MD, M
Martin, John J JR, MD, M631, 871	Marzouka, George R, MD, M
Martin, Jose C, MD, M209, 255, 399	Mas, Ildefonso J, MD, M 139, 256, 401
Martin, Jose R, MD, M71	Mas, Maria C, MD, F
Martin, Paul, MD, M	Mas, Rafael J, MD, M
Martin, Yanelis, MD, F281, 399	Mascaro, Guari, MD, M73
Martinez Bermudez, Claudia A, MA, F209, 231,	Mascenik, Joseph M, PA, M709
255, 399	Maseda, Johanna, NP, F 527
Martinez Bermudez, Claudia A, MD, F209, 232,	Masri, Mohammad M, MD, M401, 613, 804
255, 400	Masterson, Thomas A, MD, M907
Martinez Guzman, Daniel J, MD, M571	Mastre, Rafael, NP, M527
Martinez Martinez, Jaime D, MD, M	Mastrodomenico, Pedro R, MD, M571
Martinez Morales, Lesner, DDS, M	Masvidal, Raul F, MD, M631
Martinez Morales, Lesner, DMD, M1018	Matamoros, Ernesto, MD, M
Martinez Reyes, Maikel, NP, M	Mathew, Ron, DO, M
Martinez Saroza, Rocio D, DMD, F	Mattiazzi, Adela D, MD, F 401, 483
Martinez Suarez, Yanela, DDS1018	Matute, Natalia, DDS, F 1019
Martinez, Adolfo R, MD, M	Matutes, Shantal M, MD, F
Martinez, Aida R, PA, F	Maury Ochoa, Joaquin S, MD, M
Martinez, Alba, MD, F	Mauskar, Sagar S, DMD
Martinez, Cindy, MD, F72	Mauskar, Sagar S, DMD, M
Martinez, Damian, DC, M	Mawad, Maurice R, MD, M 256, 804, 876, 880
Martinez, Eduardo, DMD, M 1018	Maxwellness Physical Therapy953, 958
Martinez, Efrain, MD, M138	Maynard, Jacqueline, MD, F
Martinez, Ernesto I, DDS, M1018	Mayrink, Maximiliano M, DO, M 571
Martinez, Ernesto, DDS, M 1018	Mazor, Dan, DDS, M 1062
Martinez, Felipe J, MD, M678, 694	Mazurek, Jonathan N, MD, M
Martinez, Ilsys, MD, F72	Mcbride, Odette, OTD, F527
Martinez, Jeidy D, DMD, F1018	McCann Lee, Katie L, DDS, F 1019
Martinez, Jose L, MD, M	McCarty, Pier A, NP, F527, 549
Martinez, Jose M, DDS, DMD, M	McCrary-Smith, Gina, DO, F
Martinez, Jose M, DDS, M1018	McDaniel-George, Elisa O, MD, F 139
Martinez, Jose M, MD, M	McFarlane, Trecia, MD, F 140
Martinez, Juvenal E, MD, M	Mckearin, Magda V, MD, F
Martinez, Karen M, DMD, F1019	McKearin, Magda V, MD, F571
Martinez, Leon A, MD, M	McKenney, Mark G, MD, M777, 804, 888
Martinez, Leon A, MD, M	McKeown, Craig A, MD, M
Martinez, Luis A, MD, M	<b>0</b>
Martinez, Melvin A, MD, M 210, 255, 400	McLaughlin, Eamon J, MD, M
Martinez, Milton F, DDS, M	McQuirter, Ivy G, MD, F 140
Martinez, Ricardo, MD, M72, 139, 210, 900	McSoley, John J, OD, M659
Martinez, Rodolfo, MD, M	Mct Express/miami Dade Ambulance Services
Martinez, Tamara T, DDS, F 1019	929
Martinez-Arizala, Alberto A, MD, M. 500, 702, 762	Md Now Medical Centers
Martinez-Catinchi, Fernando L, MD, M 401, 730	MD Now Medical Centers926

Machania Olivia N. MD. C	010	Managana Evendar C. DO. M	005
Mechanic, Olivia N, MD, F		Meneses, Evander C, DO, M	
Mederos, Raul JR, MD, M Medical Arts	1000 1000	Mennie, Peter A, MD, M Mentrasti, Sylvia M, DMD, F	
Medical Arts		Mercadel, Alyssa J, MD, F	
Medical Eye Associates		Merchan, Jaime R, MD, M 324, 4	
Medical Park Diagnostic Center		Merchant, Nipun B, MD, M	
Medical-Care DME	020	Mercy Laboratory Associates	
Medical-Care Home Health Services.		Merenda, Amedeo, MD, M	
Medical-Care Infusion Service		Merino Smith, John, NP, M	
Medicar Ambulance Service		Mesa Reynaldo, Dafne, NP, F	
Medical Ambulance Service Medina Morell, Analili, MD, F		Mesa, Antonio, DO, M	
Medina, Adolfo, MD, M		Mesa, Carlos J, OD, M	
Medina, Adolio, MD, M		Mesa, Christopher J, MD, M	
Medina, Ariel, OD, M		Mesa, Luis J, MD, M 4	
Medina, Carlos A, MD, M.		Meshman, Jessica, MD, F	
Medina, Carlos R, MD, M		Mestre, Alberto, MD, M	
Medina, Nancy N, DMD, F		Mestre, Jairo F, DMD, M.	
Medina, Yesenia, DO, F		Mezerhane, Edward, MD, M	
Mehta, Niraj H, MD, M		Miami Beach Center For Ophthalmold	0,
Mehta, Siddarth, DMD		Miami Beach Community Health (Opt	lical Only)
Mehta, Sonal, MD, M.		1089 Miami Basah Cammunity Health Can	tor 1000
Mejia, Alexander, MD, M		Miami Beach Community Health Cen	
Mejia, Jorge R, MD, M.		Miami Beach Eye Care	
Mejio, Nicolas, DDS, M		Miami Campus Dialysis	
Melendez, Yamila V, NP, F		Miami Diagnostic and Internventional	
Melendez-Fadhel, Ricardo, MD, M		Miami Durable Medical Equip	
Melgar, Alfredo J, MD, M.		Miami East Dialysis	
Melgarejo, Arian, DDS, M		Miami Family Medical Center	
Meli Medical Center		Miami Gardens Dialysis	
Mella Catinchi, Juan R, MD, M		Miami Gardens Eye Care II	
Mellon, Eric A, MD, M.		Miami Hand	
Melo Bicchi, Manuel A, MD, M		Miami Hand Center	
Memorial Health System Urgent Care		Miami Hematology and Oncology	
Memorial Healthcare Systems		Miami Institute For Joint Reconstruction	
Mendes, Flavia D, MD, F3		Miami Jewish Dialysis	
Mendez Gomez, Ana C, MD, F		Miami Jewish Health Systems	
Mendez Mulet, Luis, MD, M		Miami Kidney Group	
Mendez, Antonio A, DMD, M		Miami Lakes Artificial Kidney Center	
Mendez, Idalia, MD, F		Miami Neuroscience Center	
Mendizabal, Rolando C, MD, M		Miami North Dialysis	
Mendizabal-Piedra, Gloria, MD, F		Miami Pulmonary Specialists	
Mendoza Santiesteban, Carlos E, MD		Miami Shores Nursing and Rehabilita	
Mendoza, Cesar E, MD, M 2		Miami Sonogram	
Mendoza, Irenia, DDS, F		Miami Springs Nursing and Rehabilita	
Mendoza, Ivan, MD, M 211, 233, 2		Miami Surgical Center	
Mendoza, Juan C, DMD, M		Miami Surgical Suites	
Menendez Llera, Vivian M, DMD, F		Miami Urological Associates	
Menendez, Alexander A, DDS, M		Michael, Sonia, MD, F	
Menendez, Jorge L, DDS, M		Midas Touch Institute	
Menendez, Miguel J, MD, M	141	Miguel, Jose A, PA, M	308, 709

Mihos, Christos G, DO, M257	Modares, Mahsa, OD, F659
Mike R De Cardenas MD703	Modern Urology Group907
Miki, Roberto A, MD, M 825, 857	Modlin, Sara B, DDS, F 1021
Milanes Cervantes, Hermes L, MD, M	Mohammed, Hajir, DMD, F1021
Milanes, Christian, DDS, M 1020	Mohan, Chaitra, MD, F
Milanes, Eliover, DDS, M1020	Mohan, Karthik, DO, M
Miles, Anne Marie V, MD, F403, 483	Mohiuddin, Suhaylah Z, DO, F34, 292, 900
Milesi-Halle, Alessandra, MD, F 502, 691	Mohsen, Bashar A, MD, M502
Millan, Madonna, NP, F	Moini, Marshall D, DDS, M 1021
Millenium Open MRI	Moini, Marshall D, DMD, M 1022
Millennium Diagnostic Imaging Center	Moise, Jeff T, MD, F572
Miller, Georgi D, MD, F141	Mokross, Jennifer, NP, F528
Miller, Glenn P, MD, M777, 805	Molina Ariza, Yudisbel M, DMD, F 1022
Miller, Maureen E, MD, F 181, 403	Molina, Mayling I, DDS, F
Miller, Stephen J, MD, M825, 857	Molina, Reynaldo J, MD, M
Miller, Toni R, NP, F	Molina, Rolando J, DDS, M
Milligan, Janice E, MD, F	Molinares Mejia, Diana M, MD, F
Minkes, Jules G, DO, M 141, 211, 512, 1109	Molinares, Vanina, MD, F
Minocha, Vinay N, MD, M	Mon Orthopedic
Minoso Y De Cal, Oscar E, MD, M	Moneda, Araceli V, NP, F
Minsal, Gerardo J, MD, M	Mones, Elizabeth, MD, F
Min Bet, Stefano, MD, M	Mones, Karla O, NP, F
Mir, Haaris S, MD, M	Montalvo, Laura C, DDS, F
Miralles-Bouza, Marietta L, MD, F	Monteith, Teshamae S, MD, F
Miranda Santana, Suleidys, MD, F	Montenegro, Daniel E, MD, M
Miranda, Alejandra L, DDS, F 1020, 1021	Montero, Alexander A, DDS, M
Miranda, Alejandra, DDS, F1021	Montero, Alexander, DDS, M
Miranda, Francisco, MD, M	Montero, Jose, DDS, M
Miranda, Leyvi A, MD, M	Montero, Ricardo T, DMD, M
Miranda, Pablo E, DDS, M	Montero, Sandorf F, DMD, M
Miranda, Pablo E, DMD, M	Montero, Sandorf, DMD, M
Miranda, Ubaldo A, MD, M	Montes De Oca Pineda, Jenny C, MD, F
Miranda-Alicea, Irving, MD, M	Montesano, Jesus, MD, M
Miranda-Palma, Bresta Y, MD, F 281, 404, 447	Montesinos, Alicia E, DDS, F 1022 Montilla, Jorge X, MD, M
Miriam Mendivil OD PA	
Mirmelli, Philip C, MD, M	Montoya, Lester, MD, M
Miro, Claudio L, DDS, M	Monzon, Daniel J, OD, M
Mir-Remedios, Ariel J, MD, M	Moore, Henry P, MD, M
Mirwais, Maiwand, MD, M	Mora, Antonio, MD, M
Misiorowski, Jessica C, OD, F	Mora, Elba, MD, F
Misra, Deepika, MD, F	Mora, Yosjany M, DDS
Mithani, Zain, MD, M	Mora, Yosjany, DDS, F
Mitjans, Aurelio, MD, M	Morales, Enrique E, DDS, M 1023
Mitrani, Moises, MD, M	Morales, Fabian V, MD, M764
Mitrani, Raul, MD, M211, 257, 271, 404, 447	Morales, Maira, DDS, F 1023
Mitrani-Sevy, Salomon, MD, M	Morales, Mariamne, DMD, F 1023
Mobile Doctors of Florida PA1090	Morales, Pedro, MD, M
Mobile Quality Diagnostic	Moreda, Ramon, MD, M 405, 760
Mocelin De Carvalho, Cristiane O, MD, F	Moreira, Marlene, DDS, F
Modares Vision Care1090	Morejon, Orlando V, MD, M 318, 777, 806

Morel, Jessica, NP, F529	Nader, Adam C, MD, M 258
Morell, Nayade, DDS, DMD, F 1023	Nader, Ralph G, MD, M213, 233, 259
Morell, Nayade, DMD, F 1023	Nahar Aragao De Oliveira, Bruno, MD, M
Morency, Dorty, MD, F35	Nahmias, Jaime P, MD, M573
Morera, Paulino, MD, M35	Nahmias, Javier A, MD, M633
Morlote, Ramiro M, NP, M529	Namen Alarcon, Javier S, DDS, M1024
Morlote, Yvette N, NP, F529, 550	Namen Alarcon, Javier, DDS, M1024
Morris, David P, MD, M 142	Namias, Nicholas, MD, M778, 806, 888
Morris, Isabelle, DMD, F1023	Nana, Maher, MD, M35, 143
Morris, Michele I, MD, F	Naranjo, Julian F, MD, M688
Morris, Stephen R, MD, M337, 405, 448	Narayanan, Sumana, MD, F613
Morrison Clinic	Narula, Onkar S, MD, M214, 259
Morrison, Volrick D, DO, M143	Narvaez De V, Veronica, DDS, F 1024
Moscoso, Barbara, MD, F 143	Nassau, Stacy M, MD, F 181
Moscoso, Janice M, MD, F 573	Nathan, Nirmal, MD, M
Moskowitz, Craig H, MD, M 405, 448, 466, 599	National Health Transport929
Mouhanna, Joseph E, MD, M 688	National Pet Scan Mngmnt962
Mount Sinai Medical Center of Florida	Natori, Yoichiro, MD, M
Mount Sinai Medical Center Urology	Navarro Marin, Aniel N, MD, M
Mount, Morgan S, NP, F 529, 550	Navarro Sanchez, Marianelys, DMD, F1024
Muchayi, Timothy, MD, M405, 484	Navarro, Carlos, NP, M529, 550
Mudad, Raja A, MD, M466, 599	Navarro, Jazmin, NP, F529
Muddasani, Kiranmayi, MD, F770	Navarro, Jessica M, DDS, F1024
Mudon, Kelly A, DO, F35	Navarro, Jessica M, DMD, F1024
Mueller, Patricia M, MD, F760	Navarro, Lourdes I, PA, F406, 709
Muina, Barbara M, MD, F143	Naveda, Alissette, NP, F530, 550
Mulinari, Leonardo A, MD, M	Naves, Robert A, NP, M530
Munagala, Mrudula R, MD, F213, 224, 258	Nazarally, Farida R, MD, F143
Munguba, Bozena Z, DDS, F1023	Ndubizu, Chima O, MD, F573
Munguba, Bozena Z, DMD, F1023	Negret, Lawrence M, MD, M 325, 406, 448, 467,
Muniz, Manuel, OD, M660	600
Munoz Mendoza, Jair, MD, M406, 448, 484	Nelson Preschel MD633
Munoz, Numa F, DDS, M 1024	Neninger, Celestino, MD, M688
Murcia, Marcela D, DMD, F1024	Nephrology Associates of South Miami
Murciano, Enrique, MD, M688, 1109	Nephrology Institute of South Florida485
Murdock, Jennifer L, MD, F 633, 871	Nery, Marilia, MD, F36
Murias, Frank J, DMD, M1024	Neufeld, Shari, OD, M660
Murillo Delgado, Juan Carlos, MD, M 181	Neurohealth Associates
Murillo, Jorge, MD, M	Neurology Mobile System Associates 502
Muro, Erin E, DDS, F1024	Neustater, Brett R, MD, M 308, 406
Murray Ocular Oncology and Retina633	New Vision Unlimited LLC 1090, 1091, 1092,
Murray, Kim P, MD, M	1093
Murray, Timothy G, MD, M633	Newman, Arin, MD, M
Musa, Yamily M, NP, F529, 558	Newman, Steven, OD, M660
Mustelier, Maria A, MD, F35, 74, 143	Nguyen, Dao M, MD, M778, 806, 876, 880
My Eye Doctor1090	Nguyen, Phu H, DPM, M714
Myerburg, Robert J, MD, M213, 258, 272, 448	Nguyen, Thuy-Lan D, OD, F660
Myers, Yael, MD, F 143	Nicholas, Lauren M, OD, F660
Ν	Nicolau-Raducu, Stephanie, PA, F709
Naccarato, Emanuel, MD, M 143	Nicolli, Elizabeth A, MD, F678

Nielsen, Pamela L, DDS, F	1062
Nieto Espinoza, Jose G, MD, M 40	7,485
Nieto, Marta L, DDS, F	1024
Nieves, Glorimari, NP, F	530
Nieves, Ramiro, MD, M 46	
Nikfarjam, Akbar, MD, M	
Nimer, Stephen D, MD, M 214, 325, 40	
467,600	, -,
Nin, Frederick J, DDS, M	1025
Nones-Pena, Rafael A, MD, M	143
Norman M Goldglantz OD PA	
Norris, Paul M, MD, M	
North Beach Dialysis Center	
North Dade Health Center	
North Dade Nursing and Rehabilitation	
North Miami Beach Eye Center LLC	
North Miami Medical	
Nova Medical Services Wound Care Division	
407	
Nova Orthopedic	
Nova, Marco A, MD, M	
Novelo, Patricia E, MD, F	
Novo Garcia, Greyt, DMD	1025
Novoa, Reynaldo, DMD, M	1025
Novoa-Cianelli, Eduardo, NP, M	530
Nspire Healthcare Kendall	
Nspire Healthcare Miami Lakes	918
Nualart, Maria T, MD, F	36, 74
Nullman, Andrew E, MD, M 30	9,407
Nunez Herrero, Laura, MD, F	309
Nunez, Amanda M, DMD, F	1025
Nunez, Edgard A, MD, M	
Nunez, Miguel A JR, MD, M	
Nunez, Rolando A, MD, M	
Ο	
Oakley, Ryan M, DPM, M	714
Ocampo, Andres, NP, M	
Ocano, Beatriz M, NP, F	520
Ocasio-Tascon, Maria E, MD, F	720
Ocean Opthalmology	1004
Ocuvision Eyecare Center	
O'Donnell, Kevin P, MD, M.	
Oeltjen, John C, MD, M80	1005
Ogunleye, Amira M, DDS, F	
Okasha, Mohammad I, DMD, M	
Olazabal, Bertha M, MD, F	
Olazagasti, Coral, MD, F40	
Oliva Perez, Anny, DMD, F	
Olive, Zuriany I, OD, F	660
Olivera Arencibia, Yanetsy, MD, F40	8,485

Ollet, Branden, DC, M	
Olupona, Bamidele, DPM, M	
Omenaca, Carlos L, MD, M	338, 408
Onate, Mario A, DDS, M	1025
Oncology Care Partners of Florida	600
O'Neal, Dianne N, MD, F	
Onelio Garcia Jr MD PA	
O'Phelan, Kristine H, MD, F50	2, 511, 837
Oppenheimer, Eli C, DDS, M	
Oppenheimer, Steven M, DDS, M	1058
Optimax	
Optimum Imaging	930
Opuscare of South Florida	936
Oral Fac Rec and Implt Center/so FL	
Oramas, Dania D, DDS, F	
Orbay Aran, Maria-Carolina, MD, F	826
Orbay-Cerrato, Jorge L, MD, M	826, 857
Orozco Perez, Barbara C, MD, F	75
Orozco, Ana V V, DDS, M	1026
Orozco, Ana V, DDS, M	
Orozco, Juan C, MD, M	
Orta, David A JR, MD, M	408, 730
Orta-Iglesias, Alberto, MD, M	75
Ortega, Laura O, DMD, F	
Orthopaedic Center/south Florida	
Orthopedic Specialists of Sout	857
Orthopedics Florida	857
Ortigosa-Goggins, Mariella, MD, F 40	8, 449, 485
Ortiz Munoz, Luis, MD, M	259, 408
Ortiz, Aurelio A JR, MD, M	259
Osorio Filho, Jose JR, MD, M21	
Osorio, Merlin, MD, M	75
Ospina, Ana-Maria M, DDS, F	
Ospina, Angela M, DDS, F	1026
Ospina, Carolina R, DMD, F	
Ospina, Carolina, DMD, F	
Ospina, Luzaida A, DDS, F	
Ossa Gomez, Paola C, DDS, F	
Ossa Gomez, Paola, DDS, F	
Ostroff, Leonard S, DDS, M	1062
Ostroff, Leonard S, DMD, M	1062
Otero, Anisia M, MD, F	
Otero, Juan O, MD, M	
Otero, Leandro L, MD, M	144
Otero, Maritza, MD, F	36, 144
Otero, Melissa, OD, F	
Otto, Alexandra, NP, F	
Oviedo, Shannon S, MD, F	
Owens, Patrick W, MD, M	826, 859

Р		Paradela, Ramon A, NP, M	
Pablos, Carlos M, MD, M	1//	Paramo, Juan, MD, M	
Pachon, Jaime A, MD, M		Pardave, Julio Emil, MD, M	
Pachter, Brian G, DO, M		Pardo, Bryan W, MD, M	
Padeh, Yoram C, MD, M		Pardo, Judith G, MD, F	
Padilla, Victor M III, MD, M		Pareja, Claudia, RD, F	
Padro, Rolando B, MD, M		Pareja, Daniella, DDS, F	
Padron, Ernesto, MD, M		Parekh, Amruta D, MD, F	
Padron, Grace T, MD, F		Parekh, Anish Y, MD, M	
Padron, Jose, MD, M		Parekh, Dipen J, MD, M	
Padron, Luis R, MD, M		Parekh, Prashant K, MD, M	
Padron, Richard, OD, M		Paris, Gianmarco R, MD, M	
		Parker, Raymond Latanae JR, MD	
Padron, Sophia, NP, F		Parra, Javier L, MD, M	
Paez, Henry E, MD, M.		Parraga, Rene, MD, M	
Pagliery, Jose H, MD, M.	. 140, 901, 1109	Parrish, Richard K II, MD, M	
Paidas, Michael J, MD, M		Partners IN Imaging	
Paik, II Joon, MD, M		Pascual, Estilita, MD, F	
Pala, Ozlem, MD, F		Pasol, Joshua, MD, M	
Palacios, Ana Y, DDS, F	-	Pastor Carvajal, Sabrina M, MD, F	
Palacios, Daliz L, DO, F	-	Pastor-Cervantes, Juan A, MD, M.	
Palacios, Francisco S, MD, M		Pastoriza, Jorge, MD, M	
Palacios, Liliam, NP, F		Patel, Kanishka, DDS, M	
Palm Beach General Surgery		Patel, Neel, MD, M	
Palm Springs Medical Mso		Patel, Ruchi, MD, F	
Palmberg, Paul F, MD, M		Pathiyil, Jennifer, OD, F	
Palmerola, Jorge J, MD, M		Patino, Joelyz, DMD	
Palmerola, Rafael A, MD, M		Patrick Del Vecchio PA	
Palmerola, Ricardo, MD, M		Patton, Marquand B JR, DO, M	
Palmetto Artifical Kidney Center		Paulus, Elizabeth A, MD, F	
Palmetto Lakes Surgical Center		Pavlas, Brian C, DPM, M	
Palmetto Subacute Care Center		Paya, Anabel, DDS, F	
Palmetto Surgery Center		Paya, Anabel, DMD, F	
Palomino, Mario, MD, M.		Paya, Reinaldo, MD, M	
Palomo, Andres R, MD, M		Payan-Garcia, Mirna, NP, F	
Paluvoi, Nivedh V, MD, M		Paz, Jose R, DO, M	
Panchal, Darshan K, BDS, M		Pazos, Victor, MD, M	
Panchal, Darshan K, DDS, M		Pearlman, Michelle I, MD, F	
Pancorbo, Dario, MD, M	,	Pearson, Joseph M, MD, M	
Pandey, Ajay K, MD, M		Peicher, Katherine T, DO, F	
Pando, Jorge, MD, M		Pelaez, Andres, MD, M	
Paneca Arnaiz, Yuliet, NP, F		Pelayo, Enrique, MD, M	
Paniagua, David, MD, M21		Peleg, Michael, DMD, M	
Panthaki, Zubin J, MD, M		Pell, Lorena, DDS, F	
Panzner, Emily C, NP, F		Pell, Richard F, MD, M	
Papa, John, DC, M		Pelletier, Jesse S, MD, M	
Papadelis, Laura I, NP, F		Pelleya-Kouri, Rene, MD, M	
Papadias-Feria, Ornella, MD, F		Pelton, Ivan S, DDS, M	
Papir, Dani, MD, M		Pemberton, Norman K, OD, M	
Papir, Jessica B, DMD, F		Pena, Antonio, MD, M	
Paprota, Joseph, MD, M			

Pena, Carlos F, MD, M 410, 4		Perez, Juliette, DPM, F	
Pena, Jose M JR, MD, M		Perez, Laura E, DDS, F	
Pena, Maria L, DDS, F10		Perez, Luis A, DO, M	
Pena, Sonia I, DMD, F 10		Perez, Mariela, MD, F	
Penalver Leon, Jorge L, MD, M2		Perez, Martha R, MD, F	
Penalver, Manuel A, MD, M		Perez, Olga, MD, F	
Penaranda, Ruben D, MD, M		Perez, Rodolfo A, MD, M	
Penas, Jose G, PA, M		Perez, Ruth E, NP, F	,
Penate, Ada L, DDS, F10		Perez, Sergio J, MD, M	
Penate-Perez, Luis, MD, M		Perez, Stephen H, DO, M	
Pensirikul, Alyssa D, MD, F503, 511, 6		Perez, Taimi, MD, F	
Peralta Lee, Johnny R, DMD, M10		Perez, Vandely, MD, F	
Pereda, Juan C, MD, M		Perez, Vanessa G, NP, F	
Pereira, Denise, MD, F410, 449, 6		Perez, Viviana, MD, F	
Pereira, leshy S, DMD, F 10		Perez, Yolian, NP, F	
Pereira, Jorge A, MD, M		Perez, Zaily, DDS, DMD, F	
Pereira, Jorge F, MD, M		Perez, Zaily, DMD, F	
Pereira, Reginald, MD, M7		Perez-Alamo, Jennifer Y, DDS, F	1028, 1029
Perera Delgado, Yamilet, NP, F5		Perez-Espinosa, Juan C, MD, M	
Perez Abreu, Laura, DDS, F 1027, 10	)28	Perez-Martinez, Miguel D, PMHNP, M	532
Perez Blanco, Maricarmen, OD, F6		Perez-Miranda, Lenier, MD, M	
Perez Caminero, Margarita V, MD, F 2		Perez-Murguia, Omar, DDS, M	
Perez Carmona, Alba E, DDS, F10		Perez-Puelles, Genibert, MD, M	
Perez De La Cruz, Reynaldo, MD, M 38, 76, 1	146	Perez-Rosich, Ramon A, DMD, M	1068
Perez Diaz, Agueda, DMD, F 10		Perez-Solar, Juan E, DDS, M	1029
Perez Enez, Ninoska D, DDS, F10	)28	Perez-Tirse, Jose A, MD, M	
Perez Fernandez, Javier P, MD, M 7		Perez-Vila, Jose, MD, M	
Perez Gonzalez, Rafael, MD, M	.76	Perfetto, Patricia, MD, F	
Perez Ibanez, Yarany, PMHNP, F5	531	Periut, Perla, MD, F	
Perez Morejon, Laura, DMD, F10	)28	Pernas, Francisco G, MD, M	679, 694
Perez Pascual, Hendry J, MD, M 38, 2	292	Perrotti, Steven D, DMD, M	1029
Perez Pelipiche, Yamile, MD, F		Pestana, Rocio, MD, F	
Perez Quinones, Victor L, MD, M6	635	Pet - CT and MRI of Miami	940
Perez Rodriguez, Idayli, MD, F		Peter V Garcia MD	
Perez, Alina J, DDS, F10		Peterson, Eric C, MD, M	
Perez, Amanda, MD, F	76	Pette, Gregory A, DDS, M	
Perez, Annabel, DDS, F10		Petteway, Anita, MD, F	148
Perez, Arturo J, MD, M	.77	Pham, Minh B, DDS, M	
Perez, Aurora, OD, F6	61	Pham, Peter H, OD, M	
Perez, Carmen, OD, F6	61	Philippe, Elizabeth, MD, F	40
Perez, Diana, DMD, F 10	)28	Phillips, Bruce W, MD, M	
Perez, Diana, OD, F6	61	Phillips, Heather R, OD, F	
Perez, Diley, DMD, F 10	)28	PHT Dr Rafael A Penalver Clinic	
Perez, Eunice, DDS, F 10	)28	Pht Jackson Memorial Hospital	921
Perez, Gerardo C, DO, M	89	PHT Jackson North Medical Center	
Perez, Gilberto, MD, M1	46	PHT Jackson South Community	
Perez, Jorge L, DO, M	77	Physical Therapy Now Allapattah	954, 958
Perez, Jorge L, MD, M6		Physical Therapy Now Bird Road	954, 958
Perez, Jorge, MD, M1		Physical Therapy Now Coral Gables	
Perez, Juliette, DP, F7	715	Physical Therapy Now Fiu	954, 958

Physical Therapy Now Miami Lakes950, 954,	Ponce De Leon Diagnostic Services
959	Ponce De Leon, Mercedes, MD, F150
Physical Therapy Now Miramar950, 954, 959	Ponce Health and Rehabilitation Center918
Physician Management Partners	Pongas, Georgios, MD, M602
Picciani, Renata G, MD, F635	Pontee, Nicole L, MD, F703
Piedra, Dalisey, DDS	Porras, Jacqueline, NP, F533
Piedra, Dalisey, DMD	Porrata, Teresita, DDS, F1030
Pierre Edouard MD	Portelance, Lorraine, MD, F744
Piloto, Melvys, NP, F	Portes, Lisette, MD, F
Pimentel Guerrero, Leonid, MD, M	Posada, Alejandro, MD, M
Pimentel, Agustin, MD, M 411, 449, 601	Posada, Jorge L, MD, M
Pimentel, Eleonor, MD, F148	Posner, William N, DMD, M
Pimentel, Franklin, MD, M148	Posner, William, DMD, M 1058
Pimienta, Jorge F, MD, M576	Powell, Alexis E, MD, F
Pina, Victor, MD, M	Powell, Michelle C, DO, F 40
Pinecrest Rehabilitation Center918	Pozo, Delia C, DDS, F 1030
Pineda-Velez, Armando, MD, M40, 78	Prabharasuth, Derek D, MD, M909
Pineiro Hernandez, Ricardo, NP, M532	Prats, Antonio R, MD, M838
Pinelo Vazquez, Guillermo A, MD, F78	Praxis Physical Medicine954, 959
Pinelo Vazquez, Guillermo A, MD, M	Precision Rehability
Piniella, Carlos, MD, M 184, 330, 411	Preferred Care Partners Holding Corp
Pinnacle Imaging Center	Premier Care Associates
Pino Oliva, Giselle, DDS, F	Premoli, Juan M, MD, M
Pino, Alejandro E, MD, M412, 732, 860	Presas, Olga E, DDS, F 1030
Pino, Mercedes, DO, F148	Preventimed
Pinon, Avelino A, MD, M	Pria, Carlos M, DDS, DMD, M1030
	Pria, Carlos M, DDS, DMD, M
Pinto Rodriguez, Maria D, MD, F	
Piperato, Joseph R, MD, M	Price, Noel B, OD, M
Pita, Berta, MD, F	Price, Steven J, MD, M
Pita, Reynaldo J, DMD, M1030	Prickett, Scott R, OD, M
Pita, Reynaldo, DMD, M1030	Prieto, Evelyn A, DMD, F 1030
Pitteloud, Marie, MD, F 149	Prieto, Evelyn G, DMD, F 1030, 1031
Pizzolato, Joseph F, MD, M	Prieto, Evelyn R, DMD, F1031
Pla, Alejandro, MD, M412, 486	Prieto, Evelyn, DMD, F1031
Plana, Melissa M, OD, F 662	Prieto, Juan A, MD, M150
Plasencia, Gustavo, MD, M770, 808	Prieto, Maria, MD, F150
Plasencia, Luis, MD, M 149	Prieto, Mariangel, NP, F533
Plasencia, Ricardo J, MD, M503	Prince, Tricia, DO, F703, 764
Podortis Corporation	Professional Health Diagnostics
Polackwich, Alan S, MD, M	Prohenza Betancourt, Jeanmarys P, DMD, F. 1031
Polakoff, Richard B, MD, M 149	Prohenza Betancourt, Jeanmarys, DMD, F1031
Polanco, Ricardo A, DDS, M1030	Proksell, Siobhan, MD, F
Polanco-Salcedo, Gerardo A, MD, M 215, 260,	Pro-Vision Care Center
412	Prudent, Dolores, MD, F
Pollack, Alan, MD, M743	Puente, Katia P, DMD, F1031
Pollack, Terri, NP, F	Puente, Katia, DDS, F 1031
Pollak, Wayne M, MD, M	
	Puente, Katia, DMD, F
Pollock, Solangel, MD, F	Puente, Orlando A, MD, M
Pomares Castillo, Reynier, MD, M149	Puentes, Javier, MD, M
Pomella, Keri, OD, F662	Puerta Garcia, Osmany, NP, M551

Raben, Karen, MD, F	Puertolas, Nelva R, NP, F		Rajab, Farrah A, MD, F	40
Puig, Liana, DDS, F.         1032         Rameau, Rejane, DDS, F.         1032           Puijol, Isidro, DO, M.         150         Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen D, DDS, F.         1033           Pulmonary Physicians         930         Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen D, DDS, F.         1033           Pulmonary Physicians         930         Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen D, DDS, F.         1033           Punabi, Maresh M, MD, M.         413, 733, 945         Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen, DDS, F.         1033           Punnoner, Sanoj, MD, M.         413, 733, 945         Ramirez Navaro, Ariel, MD, M.         153           Puntonet, Anay, MD, F.         1033         Ramirez, Alexander, DDS, M.         1033           Pupo Quintana, Arian, MD, M.         150         Ramirez, Alexander, DDS, M.         1033           Purgin, Arkadiy V, MD, M.         576         Ramirez, Jacqueline, DO, F.         1033           Purgin, Machel J, MD, F.         151         Ramirez, Jacqueline, DO, F.         41           Ramirez, Jacqueline, DO, F.         778, 809         Ramirez, Mauricio, DDS, M.         1034           Queality Surgical Management.         808, 877, 881         Ramirez, Calceron, Carlos M, MD, M.         1034           Queardi Jacuar (MD, M.         151         Ramirez, Calceron, Carlos M, MD, M.         503           Queardi Jacuar (	Puerto-Turcas, Yimy C, NP, M		Rajschmir, Silvina J, DDS, F	
Puig, Liana, DDS, F.         1032         Rameau, Rejane, DDS, F.         1032           Puijol, Isidro, DO, M.         150         Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen D, DDS, F.         1033           Pulmonary Physicians         930         Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen D, DDS, F.         1033           Pulmonary Physicians         930         Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen D, DDS, F.         1033           Punabi, Maresh M, MD, M.         413, 733, 945         Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen, DDS, F.         1033           Punnon, Sanoj, MD, M.         413, 733, 945         Ramirez, Alexander, DDS, M.         153           Puntonet, Anay, MD, F.         150         Ramirez, Alexander, DDS, M.         1033           Pupo Quintana, Arian, MD, M.         157         Ramirez, Jacqueline, DD, M.         152           Purgin, Arkadiy V, MD, M.         576         Ramirez, Jacaqueline, DO, F.         .41           Ramirez, Jacaqueline, DO, F.         .41         Ramirez, Jacaqueline, DD, S.         .41           Quality Managed Healthcare         .267         Ramirez, Marcia C, MD, F.         .778, 809           Quality Surgical Management.         .608, 877, 81         Ramirez, Calceron, Carlos M, MD, M.         .604           Questo Lagonostics         .938         Ramirez, Calceron, Carlos M, MD, M.         .603           Questo Lagonostics </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>				
Pujöl, Isidro, DO, M.         150         Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen D, DDS, F.         1033           Pulmonary Physicians of S FL.         413, 732         Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen, DDS, F.         1033           Punjabi, Naresh M, MD, M.         413, 732         Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen, DDS, F.         1033           Punjabi, Naresh M, MD, M.         413, 732         Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen, DDS, F.         1033           Puntonet, Anay, MD, F.         533         558         Pupo Quintana, Arian, MD, M.         150         Ramirez, Navarro, Ariel, MD, M.         152           Pupo, Vusimy, DDS, F.         1033         Purguin, Arkadiy V, MD, M.         576         Ramirez, Alexander, DDS, M.         1033           Purguin, Arkadiy V, MD, M.         576         Ramirez, Ciro A, MD, M.         152           Quality Managed Healthcare         267         Ramirez, Jozequeline, DO, F.         413           Quality Managed Healthcare         267         Ramirez, Maurcio, MD, M.         1034           Quesada, Eduardo, MD, M.         151         Ramirez, Maurcio, DD, F.         1034           Quesada, Eduardo, MD, M.         154         Ramirez-Labrada, Felix A, MD, M.         1034           Quesada, Eduardo, MD, M.         151         Ramirez-Labrada, Felix A, MD, M.         414           Quintana, Racial, DD, F.				
Pulmonary Physicians         930         Ramirez Gonzalez, Carmen, DMD, F.         1033           Punjabi, Naresh M, MD, M.         413, 733, 945         Ramirez Guillen, Gustavo A, NP, M.         533           Punnen, Sanoj, MD, M.         910         Ramirez Restrepo, Susana, NP, F.         533, 558           Pungo Quintana, Arian, MD, M.         150         Ramirez, Alexander, DDS, M.         1033           Pungin, Arkadiy V, MD, M.         778, 808, 888         Ramirez, Ciro A, MD, M.         152           Pungli, Rachel J, MD, F.         151         Ramirez, Ciro A, MD, M.         162           Purglin, Arkadiy V, MD, M.         778, 808, 888         Ramirez, Jacqueline, DO, F.	•			
Pulmonary Physicians of S FL				
Punjabi, Naresh M, MD, M				
Punnen, Sanoj, MD, M.         910         Ramirez Navaro, Ariel, MD, M.         152           Puntonet, Anay, MD, F.         150         Ramirez, Restrepo, Susana, NP, F.         533, 558           Pupo Quintana, Arian, MD, M.         150         Ramirez, Alexander, DDS, M.         1033           Pupo, Yusimy, DDS, F.         1032         Ramirez, Ciro A, MD, M.         152           Pust, Gerd D, MD, M.         778, 808, 888         Ramirez, Joace, A, MD, M.         809, 895           Quality Managed Healthcare.         267         Ramirez, Joace A, MD, M.         809, 895           Quality Surgical Management.         808, 877, 881         Ramirez, Maurciola, DDS, M.         1034           Queerol, Juan C, MD, M.         338, 413         Ramirez, Maurciola, DDS, M.         1034           Queerol Penton, Yanelys, NP, F.         551         Ramirez-Calderon, Carlos M, MD, M.         60           Queedo Penton, Yanelys, NP, F.         1036         Ramirez-Labrada, Felix A, MD, M.         414           Quintones, Amaila, DDS, F.         1095, 1096         Ramirez-Labrada, Felix A, MD, M.         1032           Quintana, Maria L, MD, F.         79         Ramos Golez, Luis M, MD, M.         1034           Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M.         1032         Ramos, Juar C, MD, M.         1034           Quintana, Rafael J				
Puntonet, Anay, MD, F.       150       Ramirez, Restrepo, Susana, NP, F.       533, 558         Pupo Quintana, Arian, MD, M.       150       Ramirez, Alexander, DDS, M.       1033         Pupo, Yusimy, DDS, F.       1032       Ramirez, Anaris, DDS.       1033         Purygin, Arkadiy V, MD, M.       778, 808, 888       Ramirez, Ciro A, MD, M.       809, 895         Pyngolii, Rachel J, MD, F.       151       Ramirez, Jose A, MD, M.       809, 895         Quality Managed Healthcare       26       Ramirez, Jucex, DDS, F.       1034         Querol, Juan C, MD, M.       338, 413       Ramirez, Marcela C, MD, F.       778, 809         Querol, Juan C, MD, M.       338, 413       Ramirez, Marcela C, MD, F.       1034         Questo Engonostics       938       Ramirez, Marcela C, MD, F.       184, 696, 699         Quintana, Araina, DDS, F.       1035       Ramirez-Labrada, Felix A, MD, M.       414         Quintona, Christian A, MD, M.       151, 216       Ramon Gutiererz MD PA.       118         Quintana, Maria L, MD, F.       79       Ramos Soler, Mariela, DDS, F.       1034         Quintana, Raciel J, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos Soler, Mariela, DDS, F.       1034         Quintana, Maria L, MD, F.       79       Ramos Soler, Mariela, DDS, F.       1034				
Pupo Quintana, Arian, MD, M.         150         Ramirez, Alexander, DDS, M.         1033           Purygin, Arkadiy V, MD, M.         576         Ramirez, Ciro A, MD, M.         152           Pust, Gerd D, MD, M.         778, 808, 888         Ramirez, Joaca MD, M.         809, 895           Pyngolil, Rachel J, MD, F.         151         Ramirez, Joaca A, MD, M.         809, 895           Quality Managed Healthcare         267         Ramirez, Juacqueline, O.F.         41           Quality Surgical Management.         808, 877, 881         Ramirez, Marcela C, MD, F.         1034           Quesoda, Eduardo, MD, M.         338, 413         Ramirez, Marcela C, MD, F.         1184, 696, 699           Queseda, Eduardo, MD, M.         338, 413         Ramirez-Calderon, Carlos M, MD, M.         603           Quevedo Penton, Yanelys, NP, F.         551         Ramirez-Labrada, Felix A, MD, M.         414           Quintones, Amalia, DDS, F.         1032         Ramon G Uglesias MD PA.         414           Quintana, Maria L, MD, F.         1034         Ramos Mondoza, Jorge L, DMD, M.         1034           Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M.         1032         Ramos Soler, Mariela, DDS, F.         1034           Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M.         1032         Ramos, Luis A, DDS, M.         1034           Quintana, Rafael J, D				
Puipo, Yusimy, DDS, F.       1032       Ramirez, Amaris, DDS.       1033         Purygin, Arkadiy V, MD, M.       576       Ramirez, Cario A, MD, M.       152         Purgolil, Rachel J, MD, F.       778, 808       888       Ramirez, Jacqueline, DO, F.       41         Q       Ramirez, Jacqueline, DO, F.       40       809, 895         Quality Managed Heathcare.       267       Ramirez, Marcela C, MD, F.       778, 809         Quality Surgical Management.       808, 877, 881       Ramirez, Marcela C, MD, F.       778, 809         Quesda, Eduardo, MD, M.       318       413       Ramirez, Marcela C, MD, F.       778, 809         Quesda Eduardo, MD, M.       511       Ramirez, Calderon, Carlos M, MD, M.       603         Quiest Diagnostics.       938       Ramirez-Labrada, Felix A, MD, M.       414         Quinones, Amalia, DDS, F.       1032       Ramos Golez, Luis M, MD, M.       414         Quintana, Raciel, MD, M.       151, 216       Ramos Navaror, Roger, DDS, M.       1034         Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos Navaror, Roger, DDS, M.       1034         Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Libert, NP, M.       503, 946         Quintara, Christian A, MD, M.       1032       Ramos, Libert, NP, M.       503, 946 <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>				
Purygin, Arkadiy V, MD, M.       576       Ramirez, Ciro A, MD, M.       152         Pust, Gerd D, MD, M.       778, 808, 888       Ramirez, Daniel E JR, MD, M.       809, 895         Pyngolii, Rachel J, MD, F.       151       Ramirez, Jozequeline, DO, F.       41         Ramirez, Jose A, MD, M.       809, 895         Quality Managed Healthcare.       267       Ramirez, Judex, DDS, F.       1034         Querol, Juan C, MD, M.       338, 413       Ramirez, Marcela C, MD, F.       778, 809         Querol, Juan C, MD, M.       338, 413       Ramirez, Marcela C, MD, F.       184, 696, 699         Quest Diagnostics       938       Ramirez-Calderon, Carlos M, MD, M.       603         Quesed Penton, Yanelys, NP, F.       1012       Ramon G Iglesias MD PA.       414         Quinones, Amalia, DDS, F.       1032       Ramos Gonez, Luis M, MD, M.       151         Quintana, Araia L, MD, F.       79       Ramos Macoza, Jorge L, DMD, M.       1034         Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos Soler, Mariela, DDS, F.       1034         Quintare, Juan M, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Juan C, MD, M.       1034         Quintare, Juan M, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Libert R, MD, M.       1034         Quintare, Juan M, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Li	•			
Pust, Gerd D, MD, M.				
Pyngolii, Rachel J, MD, F.       151       Ramirez, Jacqueline, DO, F.       .41         Quality Managed Healthcare.       267       Ramirez, Jose A, MD, M.       .809, 895         Quality Surgical Management.       808, 877, 881       Ramirez, Marcela C, MD, F.       .1034         Questol Juan C, MD, M.       338, 413       Ramirez, Maurcio, DDS, M.       .1034         Questol Jagnostics.       938       Ramirez, Maurcio, DDS, M.       .1034         Questol Jagnostics.       938       Ramirez-Calderon, Carlos M, MD, M.       .666, 699         Quiest Diagnostics.       938       Ramirez-Calderon, Carlos M, MD, M.       .603         Quigley Eye Specialists.       1095, 1096       Ramirez-Calderon, Carlos M, MD, M.       .414         Quintana, Christian A, MD, M.       .151, 449       Ramos Gonez, Luis M, MD, M.       .152         Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M.       .1032       Ramos Mendoza, Jorge L, DMD, M.       .1034         Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M.       .1032       Ramos Soler, Mariela, DDS, F.       .1034         Quintero, Juan F, DMD, M.       .1032       Ramos, Liberto R, MD, M.       .1034         Quintero, Juan M, DMD, M.       .1032       Ramos, Liberto R, MD, M.       .1034         Quintero, Juan M, DMD, M.       .282, 413       Ramos, Liberto R, MD, M.       .1034 </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>				
Q         Ramirez, Jose A, MD, M.         809, 895           Quality Managed Healthcare         267         Ramirez, Judex, DDS, F.         1034           Quaerol, Juan C, MD, M.         338, 413         Ramirez, Marcela C, MD, F.         778, 809           Querol, Juan C, MD, M.         338, 413         Ramirez, Marcela C, MD, F.         788, 809           Quesada, Eduardo, MD, M.         151         Ramirez, Marcela C, MD, F.         184, 696, 699           Queset Diagnostics.         938         Ramirez-Calderon, Carlos M, MD, M.         503           Quigley Eye Specialists.         1095, 1096         Ramon G Iglesias MD PA.         414           Quintana, Juan A, MD, M.         151, 449         Ramos Gonez, Luis M, MD, M.         152           Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M.         1032         Ramos Soler, Mariela, DDS, F.         1034           Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M.         1032         Ramos, Alberto R, MD, M.         1034           Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M.         1032         Ramos, Juan C, MD, M.         533, 551           Quintero, Juan F, DMD, M.         1032         Ramos, Libert, NP, M.         503, 946           Quintero, Luis C, MD, M.         222, 413         Ramos, Libert, NP, M.         503, 551           Quirantes Orthopedics         933         Ramos, Libert, NP, M.				
Quality Managed Healthcare	Q			
Guality Nurgical Management.         808, 877, 881         Ramirez, Marcela C, MD, F.         778, 809           Querol, Juan C, MD, M.         338, 413         Ramirez, Maurcio, DDS, M.         1034           Quesat Diagnostics         938         Ramirez, Nina C, MD, F.         184, 696, 699           Quevedo Penton, Yanelys, NP, F.         551         Ramirez-Calderon, Carlos M, MD, M.         503           Quigtey Eye Specialists.         1095, 1096         Ramon Gulierrez MD PA.         414           Quintana, Amalia, DDS, F.         1032         Ramon Gulierrez MD PA.         414           Quintana, Maria L, MD, F.         79         Ramos Gonez, Luis M, MD, M.         151, 246           Quintana, Raciel, MD, M.         1032         Ramos Navarro, Roger, DDS, M.         1034           Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M.         1032         Ramos, Alberto R, MD, M.         1034           Quintero, Juan F, DMD, M.         1032         Ramos, Libert, NP, M.         503, 946           Quirantes Orthopedics         933         Ramos, Libert, NP, M.         1034           Quirantes Orthopedics         933         Randy A Grover OD and Associates.         1034           Quirantes Orthopedics         933         Randy A Grover OD and Associates.         1034           Rabassa, Alfredo A, MD, F.         1051	Quality Managad Haalthaara	067		
Guarol, Jugan C, MD, M.       338, 413       Ramirez, Mauricio, DDS, M.       1034         Queesada, Eduardo, MD, M.       151       Ramirez, Nina C, MD, F.       184, 696, 699         Quest Diagnostics       938       Ramirez-Bracho, Luis G, MD, M.       860         Quevedo Penton, Yanelys, NP, F.       551       Ramirez-Calderon, Carlos M, MD, M.       503         Quigte Eye Specialists.       1095, 1096       Ramirez-Labrada, Felix A, MD, M.       414         Quinones, Amalia, DDS, F.       1032       Ramon Guiterrez MD PA.       318         Quintana, Christian A, MD, M.       151, 216       Ramos Gonez, Luis M, MD, M.       152         Quintana, Maria L, MD, F.       79       Ramos Navarro, Roger, DDS, M.       1034         Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Alberto R, MD, M.       1034         Quintero, Juan M, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Juan C, MD, M.       1034         Quintero, Juan M, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Juan C, MD, M.       1034         Quirantes Orthopedics.       933       Randy A Grover O and Associates.       1096         Quirantes Orthopedics.       933       Randy A Grover CD and Associates.       1096         Rabassa, Alfredo A, MD, F.       151, 449       Raado Viera, Ivan, MD, M.       1034         Ra				
Guesada, Eduardo, MD, M				
Guest Diagnostics, MD, M.       101       Ramirez-Bracho, Luis G, MD, M.       860         Quevedo Penton, Yanelys, NP, F.       551       Ramirez-Calderon, Carlos M, MD, M.       503         Quipey Eye Specialists.       1095, 1096       Ramirez-Labrada, Felix A, MD, M.       41         Quinones, Amalia, DDS, F.       1032       Ramon G Iglesias MD PA.       414         Quintana, Christian A, MD, M.       151, 216       Ramos Gonez, Luis M, MD, M.       152         Quintana, Maria L, MD, F.       79       Ramos Mendoza, Jorge L, DMD, M.       1034         Quintana, Raciel, MD, M.       1032       Ramos Soler, Mariela, DDS, F.       1034         Quintero, Juan F, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Juan C, MD, M.       1034         Quintero, Luis C, MD, M.       282, 413       Ramos, Libert, NP, M.       503, 551         Quirantes Orthopedics       933       Rand, Matthew K, DMD, M.       1034         Quirantes Orthopedics Rx.       933       Randy, A Grover OD and Associates       1096         Rabassa, Alfredo A, MD, F.       151       Ramos, Iuiar, Lidice, NP, F.       533       79         Rabeno Fasolo, Lucas, MD, M.       151       Randy A Grover OD and Associates       1096       Randy Viera, Ivan, MD, M.       79         Rabeno Fasolo, Lucas, MD, M.       152				
Quevedo Penton, Yanelys, NP, F.       551       Ramirez-Calderon, Carlos M, MD, M.       503         Quigley Eye Specialists.       1095, 1096       Ramirez-Labrada, Felix A, MD, M.       414         Quintana, DDS, F.       1032       Ramon G Iglesias MD PA.       414         Quintana, Christian A, MD, M.       151, 449       Ramon Gutierrez MD PA.       318         Quintana, Maria L, MD, F.       79       Ramos Mondoza, Jorge L, DMD, M.       1034         Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos Soler, Mariela, DDS, F.       1034         Quintero, Juan F, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Alberto R, MD, M.       503, 946         Quintero, Luis C, MD, M.       282, 413       Ramos, Libert, NP, M.       533, 551         Quirantes Orthopedics.       939       Ramos, Libert, NP, M.       1034         Quirantes Orthopedics Rx.       933       Rand, Matthew K, DMD, M.       1068         Quirantes Orthopedics Rx.       933       Randy A Grover OD and Associates.       1096         Rabassa, Alfredo A, MD, M.       151       449       Ramod Viera, Ivan, MD, M.       1034         Rabeno Fasolo, Lucas, MD, M.       151       Ragel Navarro, Ariel, NP, F.       533, 551         Radiology Associates of South Miami.       749       Radedo Viera, Ivan, MD, M.       79				
Cuigley Eye Specialists.       1095, 1096       Ramirez-Labrada, Felix A, MD, M.       41         Quinones, Amalia, DDS, F.       1032       Ramon G Ujesias MD PA.       414         Quintana, Christian A, MD, M.       151, 449       Ramon Guijerez MD PA.       318         Quintana, Maria L, MD, F.       79       Ramos Gonez, Luis M, MD, M.       1034         Quintana, Raciel, MD, M.       1032       Ramos Navarro, Roger, DDS, M.       1034         Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos Navarro, Roger, DDS, M.       1034         Quintero, Juan F, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Alberto R, MD, M.       503, 946         Quintero, Juan F, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Juan C, MD, M.       503, 946         Quirantes Orthopedic.       939       Ramos, Libert, NP, M.       503, 551         Quirantes Orthopedics.       933       Ramos, Libert, NP, M.       1034         Quirantes Orthopedics Rx.       933       Randy A Grover OD and Associates.       1096         Rabassa, Alfredo A, MD, M.       101       Rankin, Lidice, NP, F.       533, 1109         Raben Karen, MD, F.       151, 449       Randy A Grover OD and Associates.       1096         Raben Karen, MD, F.       1034       Randy A Grover OD and Associates.       1096         Raben Karen, MD,				
Ramon G Iglesias MD PA				
Quintana, Christian A, MD, M.       151, 449       Ramon Gutierrez MD PA.       318         Quintana, Christian A, MD, M.       151, 449       Ramos Gonez, Luis M, MD, M.       152         Quintana, Maria L, MD, F.       79       Ramos Mendoza, Jorge L, DMD, M.       1034         Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos Soler, Mariela, DDS, F.       1034         Quintero, Juan F, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Alberto R, MD, M.       503, 946         Quintero, Juan K, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Libert, NP, M.       503, 946         Quintero, Juan K, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Luis A, DDS, M.       1034         Quirantes Orthopedic.       939       Ramos, Libert, NP, M.       533, 551         Quirantes Orthopedics.       933       Rand, Matthew K, DMD, M.       1048         Quirantes Orthopedics.       933       Rand, Matthew K, DMD, M.       1068         Quispez-Asin, Carla, MD, F.       151       Randy A Grover OD and Associates.       1096         Rabassa, Alfredo A, MD, M.       151       Rankin, Lidice, NP, F.       533, 1109         Rabero Fasolo, Lucas, MD, M.       152       Rasco, Hector C, MD, M.       79         Rabinowitz, Jordana M, PA, F.       710       Rathakrishnan, Bharath G, MD, M.       216         Radiology Consu	Quigley Eye Specialists	1020		
Quintana, Juan A, MD, M.       151, 216       Ramos Gonez, Luis M, MD, M.       152         Quintana, Juan A, MD, M.       151, 216       Ramos Mendoza, Jorge L, DMD, M.       1034         Quintana, Raciel, MD, M.       79       Ramos Mavarro, Roger, DDS, M.       1034         Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Alberto R, MD, M.       1034         Quintero, Juan F, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Alberto R, MD, M.       503, 946         Quintero, Juan M, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Libert, NP, M.       503, 946         Quintero, Luis C, MD, M.       282, 413       Ramos, Libert, NP, M.       533, 551         Quirantes Orthopedics.       933       Ramos, Yilian H, DMD, F.       1034         Quirantes Orthopedics.       933       Randy, Acrover OD and Associates.       1096         Quirantes Orthopedics.       933       Randy A Grover OD and Associates.       1096         Quirantes Orthopedics.       933       Randy A Grover OD and Associates.       1096         Quirantes Orthopedics.       937       Randy A Grover OD and Associates.       1096         Rabassa, Alfredo A, MD, M.       117       Rankin, Lidice, NP, F.       533, 1109         Rabero Fasolo, Lucas, MD, M.       152       Rasco, Hector C, MD, M.       79         Rabinowit			Ramon Gutierrez MD PA	
Quintana, Roman A, MD, M.       101, 210         Quintana, Maria L, MD, F.       79         Quintana, Raciel, MD, M.       79         Quintana, Raciel, MD, M.       1032         Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M.       1032         Quintero, Juan F, DMD, M.       1032         Quintero, Juan M, DMD, M.       1032         Quintero, Juan M, DMD, M.       1032         Quintero, Juan M, DMD, M.       1032         Quintero, Libi C, MD, M.       282, 413         Quirantes Orthopedic.       933         Quirantes Orthopedics Rx       933         Quispez-Asin, Carla, MD, F.       151         Rabassa, Alfredo A, MD, M.       151         Rabassa, Alfredo A, MD, F.       151, 449         Rabeno Fasolo, Lucas, MD, M.       152         Radiology Associates of South Miami.       749         Radulescu, Dragos A, MD, M.       152         Radiology Consultants.       942         Radiology Consultants.       940         Rafel Diaz Acosta MD.       809         Rayan, Khalid O, DDS, M.       1034         Ravelo, Raul, MD, M.       1034         Raberowerd MD, M.       633         Ratel Diaz Acosta MD.       809         Rayan, Khalid O, DDS, M.				
Guintana, Raciel, MD, M.       79       Ramos Navarro, Roger, DDS, M.       1034         Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos Soler, Mariela, DDS, F.       1034         Quintero, Juan F, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Alberto R, MD, M.       503, 946         Quintero, Juan M, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Juan C, MD, M.       503, 946         Quintero, Juan M, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Juan C, MD, M.       503, 946         Quintero, Luis C, MD, M.       282, 413       Ramos, Juan C, MD, M.       1034         Quirantes Orthopedics.       933       Ramos, Luis A, DDS, M.       1034         Quirantes Orthopedics Rx.       933       Ramos, Vilian H, DMD, F.       1034         Quirantes Orthopedics Rx.       933       Randy A Grover OD and Associates.       1096         Quispez-Asin, Carla, MD, F.       151, 449       Rangel, Jorge E, MD, M.       41         Rabassa, Alfredo A, MD, M.       151       Rangel, Jorge E, MD, M.       79         Rabero Fasolo, Lucas, MD, M.       152       Rapado Viera, Ivan, MD, M.       79         Rabionwitz, Jordana M, PA, F.       710       Rathakrishnan, Bharath G, MD, M.       216         Radiology Associates of South Miami.       749       Ravelo, Beatriz, DDS, F.       1034         Radulescu, Dragos				
Quintana, Rafael J, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos Soler, Mariela, DDS, F			· · · ·	
Quintaria, Indiacto, Juan F, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Alberto R, MD, M.       503, 946         Quintero, Juan F, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Alberto R, MD, M.       503, 946         Quintero, Juan M, DMD, M.       1032       Ramos, Alberto R, MD, M.       414, 450, 602         Quintero, Luis C, MD, M.       282, 413       Ramos, Libert, NP, M.       533, 551         Quirantes Orthopedics       933       Ramos, Luis A, DDS, M.       1034         Quirantes Orthopedics Rx.       933       Randy A Grover OD and Associates.       1096         Quispez-Asin, Carla, MD, F.       151       Rangel Navarro, Ariel, NP, F.       534, 1109         Rabassa, Alfredo A, MD, M.       151       Rangel, Jorge E, MD, M.       41         Rabassa, Carla C, MD, F.       151, 449       Rangel Navarro, Ariel, NP, F.       534, 1109         Rabero Fasolo, Lucas, MD, M.       152       Rabinowitz, Jordana M, PA, F.       710         Radiology Associates of South Miami       749       Raudez, Carolina, NP, F.       534, 551         Ravelo, Beatriz, DDS, F.       1034       Ravelo, Jorge E, MD, M.       809         Rafael Diaz Acosta MD.       809       Ravelo, Jorge E, MD, M.       809         Rayan, Khalid O, DDS, M.       1034, 1035       Ravelo, Raul, MD, M.       467, 744      <				
Quintero, Juan M, DMD, M.       1032         Quintero, Juin M, DMD, M.       1032         Quintero, Luis C, MD, M.       282, 413         Quirantes Orthopedics       933         Quirantes Orthopedics Rx.       933         Quispez-Asin, Carla, MD, F.       151         R       8amos, Juan C, MD, M.       1034         Rabassa, Alfredo A, MD, M.       151         Rabassa, Carla C, MD, F.       151, 449         Rabeno Fasolo, Lucas, MD, M.       152         Rabinowitz, Jordana M, PA, F.       710         Radiology Associates of South Miami.       749         Radiology Consultants.       962         Rafael Diaz Acosta MD.       809         Rafel Diaz Acosta MD.       809         Rafols, Marc, MD, M.       809         Rafols, Marc, MD, M.       809         Rafel Diaz Acosta MD.       809         Rafols, Marc, MD, M.       809         Rafael Diaz Acosta MD.       809				
Quintero, Juis C, MD, M.282, 413Quirantes Orthopedic.939Quirantes Orthopedics.933Quirantes Orthopedics Rx.933Quispez-Asin, Carla, MD, F.151R8Rabassa, Alfredo A, MD, M.151Rabassa, Carla C, MD, F.151, 449Rabeno Fasolo, Lucas, MD, M.152Radiology Associates of South Miami.749Radiology Consultants.749Radulescu, Dragos A, MD, M.152Rafael Diaz Acosta MD.809Rafael Diaz Acosta MD.809Rafael Diaz Acosta MD.809Raja, Harish, MD, M.200, 410Rainel March, MD, M.809Raja, Harish, MD, M.200, 410Rainel March, MD, M.635				
Quirantes Orthopedic.939Quirantes Orthopedics.933Quirantes Orthopedics Rx.933Quirantes Orthopedics Rx.933Quispez-Asin, Carla, MD, F.151R8Rabassa, Alfredo A, MD, M.151Raben, Karen, MD, F.151, 449Rabeno Fasolo, Lucas, MD, M.152Rabinowitz, Jordana M, PA, F.710Radiology Consultants.749Radulescu, Dragos A, MD, M.152Rafel Diaz Acosta MD.152Rafols, Marc, MD, M.152Rafols, Marc, MD, M.152Rafols, Marc, MD, M.152Raiolo Rate, March MD, M.152Radiology Consultants.962Rafols, Marc, MD, M.152Rafols, Marc, MD, M.209, 413Raja, Harish, MD, M.209, 413Raiolo Rate, MD, M.209, 413Ratiols, Marc, MD, M.209, 413Ratiols, Marc, MD, M.209, 413Ratiols, Marc, MD, M.209, 413				
Quirantes Orthopedics.933Quirantes Orthopedics Rx.933Quirantes Orthopedics Rx.933Quispez-Asin, Carla, MD, F.933R8Rabassa, Alfredo A, MD, M.151Rabassa, Carla C, MD, F.151, 449Raben, Karen, MD, F.151, 449Rabeno Fasolo, Lucas, MD, M.152Rabinowitz, Jordana M, PA, F.710Radiology Associates of South Miami.749Radiology Consultants.962Radiology Consultants.962Radiology Consultants.962Rafel Diaz Acosta MD.809Rafols, Marc, MD, M.809Raja, Harish, MD, M.200, 4120Anarok, MD, M.620Ratal March, MD, M.635Radel Diaz Acosta MD.809Ratal March, MD, M.635Ratal March, MD, M.636Ravelo, Raul, MD, M.636Raves, Sheryl L, OD, F.662				
Quirantes Orthopedics Rx	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·			
Quispez-Asin, Carla, MD, F				
RSameRabassa, Alfredo A, MD, M.311Rabassa, Carla C, MD, F.151, 449Raben, Karen, MD, F.151, 449Rabeno Fasolo, Lucas, MD, M.152Rabinowitz, Jordana M, PA, F.710Radiology Associates of South Miami.749Radulescu, Dragos A, MD, M.152Rafael Diaz Acosta MD.152Rafols, Marc, MD, M.152Rafols, Marc, MD, M.635Rafols, Marc, MD, M.635Rabols, Marc, MD, M.635Rafols, Marc, MD, M.635Raja, Harish, MD, M.635 <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>				
RRangel, Jorge E, MD, M.41Rabassa, Alfredo A, MD, M.311Rankin, Lidice, NP, F.534, 1109Rabassa, Carla C, MD, F.151, 449Rankin, Lidice, NP, F.534, 1109Raben, Karen, MD, F.40Rappaccioli, Coty, DMD, F.79Rabeno Fasolo, Lucas, MD, M.152Rabinowitz, Jordana M, PA, F.710Radiology Associates of South Miami.749Radulescu, Dragos A, MD, M.79Rafael Diaz Acosta MD.962Ravelo, Beatriz, DDS, F.1034Rafols, Marc, MD, M.152Ravelo, Jorge E, MD, M.809Rafols, Marc, MD, M.635Ravelo, Raul, MD, M.467, 744Rayan, Khalid O, DDS, M.1034, 1035Ravelo, Sheryl L, OD, F.662				
Rabassa, Carla C, MD, F.151, 449Raben, Karen, MD, F.40Rabeno Fasolo, Lucas, MD, M.152Rabinowitz, Jordana M, PA, F.710Radiology Associates of South Miami.749Radiology Consultants.962Radulescu, Dragos A, MD, M.152Rafael Diaz Acosta MD.809Rafols, Marc, MD, M.809Raja, Harish, MD, M.208, 412Raio208, 412 <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>				
Rabassa, Carla C, MD, F			Rankin, Lidice, NP, F	534, 1109
Raben, Karen, MD, F				
Rabeno Fasolo, Lucas, MD, M.152Rabinowitz, Jordana M, PA, F.710Radiology Associates of South Miami.749Radiology Consultants.962Radulescu, Dragos A, MD, M.152Rafael Diaz Acosta MD.809Rafols, Marc, MD, M.809Raja, Harish, MD, M.635Raio Mahammand MD, M.635Raio Mahammand MD, M.635			Rappaccioli, Coty, DMD, F	
Rabinowitz, Jordana M, PA, F				
Radiology Consultants				
Radiology Consultants	6,		Raudez, Carolina, NP, F	
Raddlescu, Dragos A, MD, M			Ravelo, Beatriz, DDS, F	
Rafael Diaz Acosta MD			Ravelo, Jorge E, MD, M	
Ratols, Marc, MD, M				
Raja, Harlsh, MD, M				
	Kaja, Monammed, MD, M			

Redding-Jean, Tashara N, NP, F534	Ribas, Nivea R, MD, F	
Redondo, Andres A, MD, M733	Ribeiro, Alexandre L, DDS, M	1063
Reed, Gregory S, MD, M 152	Ribot, Aliana W, DMD, F	1036
Reese, Amy, OD, F662	Ribot, Aliana, DMD, F	1036
Reese, Precious J, NP, F 534	Ribot, Ramses, MD, M	504
Regalado, Elda, MD, F 153, 901	Ricardo J Garcia Alemany MD	761
Regents Park at Aventura	Ricart, Emil J, DDS, M.	
Rego, Crystal, DO, F153	Rich, Jeffrey A, DO, M	861
Reich, Shani S, MD, F	Richard Padron OD PA	
Reinberg, Jay E, MD, M153	Richardson, Katina, MD, F	
Reinfeld, Howard B, MD, M 216, 260, 319, 414	Rico, Isabel, MD, F	
Reinherz, Benjamin J, DO, M636, 843	Rielo, Alejandro M, DDS, M	1036
Reino Agosto, Tatiana H, DDS, F 1035	Rielo, Alejandro M, DMD, M	
Reiss Kang Burks Jayanetti and Pereda	Rielo, Miguel A, DDS, M	
Rejas Yucra, Williams A, NP, M 534	Rielo, Miguel A, DMD, M	
Renda, Michael L, DO, M	Rinehart, Caroline, NP, F	
Rendon, Gustavo A, PA, M710	Ringler, Adam, DP, M.	
Rene J Garcia, MD, PA	Rios Ku Hop, Milagritos C, DMD, F	
Renfrow, Michael R, MD, M810	Rios Morales, Reinaldo M, DMD, M	
Rengifo-Cam, William, MD, M	Rios Morales, Reinaldo, DMD, M	
Rensoli-Velazquez, Marimer R, MD, F 414, 761,	Rios, Jose A, MD, M	
1109	Rios, Libia R, DDS, F	
Rente, Sonia I, MD, F41, 79	Ritch, Chad R, MA, M	
Resnick, Danam, NP, F552	Ritch, Chad R, MD, M	
Resnick, Steven J, DO, M504	Ritter, Jeffrey S, MD, M	
Retina Consultants of Miami	Riva, Digna I, MD, F	
Revoredo, Karim R, DDS, F1035	Rivas Vazquez, Rafael A, MD, M	
Revoredo, Lorena F, NP, F 534	Rivas, Adrian Á, DMD, M	1063
Rey, Cecilia M, DDS, F 1035	Rivas, John M, MD, M	
Rey, Jorge, MD, M810, 896	Rivas, Raixa, MD, F	
Rey, Jose, MD, M	Rivas-Orozco, Vicky Y, MD, F	
Rey, Yanet, DDS, F 1035	Rivera Cordero, Roberto O, MD, M	
Reyes Canals, Osmil A, DDS, M 1035	Rivera Sotomayor, Marlene, DMD, F	
Reyes Fernandez, Bernardo J, MD, M89, 153	Rivera, Andrew M, MD, M	
Reyes Truong, Angela Maria M, MD, F 576	Rivera, Carlos E, MD, M	
Reyes, Christina M, DDS, F 1036	Rivera, Cynthia I, MD, F33	9, 415, 450
Reyes, Eduardo A, MD, M154	Rivera, Hector F, MD, M	234
Reyes, Marilin, NP, F534	Rivero Diagnostic Center	
Reyes, Miguel A, DDS, M 1036	Rivero, Ailyn M, MD, F	282
Reyes, Rheinchard, MD, M 41	Rivero, Armando J, MD, M	154
Reyes, Steffany L, NP, F535	Rivero, Homero G, MD, M	154
Reyes-Ayala, Edgardo R, DO, M154	Rivero, Janet F, NP, F	535
Reyes-Capo, Daniela P, MD, F 636, 841	Riveros, Carlos A, MD, M	
Reyes-Gavilan, Julio C, MD, M41, 80	Riviera Health Resort	
Reyna, Javier, MD, M260, 414	Rivner, Harold P, MD, M	216
Reyna, Roberto, MD, M766, 810, 877, 881	Rivo, Julie C, MD, F	
Reyna, Ronald E, MD, M	Rizo, Luis, MD, M	
Reynolds, Juliana, NP, F 535, 552	Rizo-Medina, Elizabeth A, MD, F	42
Reytor, Francisco A, MD, M80	Roa Canal, Valeria, DDS, F	
Ribas, Jose E, DDS, M 1036	Roach, Elaine, RD, F	560

Robaina, Omart S, MD, M42	Rodriguez, Jesus, PA, M 288, 710
Robalino, Silvia M, MD, F 154	Rodriguez, Joaquin, MD, M156
Robbins, David A, MD, M911	Rodriguez, Jorge, MD, M157
Robert, Kim, DO, M42	Rodriguez, Katia, MD, F81
Roberto E Sanchez MD504	Rodriguez, Lazaro, DDS, M 1038
Robla, Julio C, MD, M	Rodriguez, Leonardo, PA, M710
Roca, Alejandro O, MD, M154	
Rochelin, Fleurgin, MD, M	Rodriguez, Lilybet, ANA, F710
Rocher, Maray, MD, F 154, 415	
Rodgers, Steven E, MD, M614, 810	
Rodicio, Ileana M, MD, F 184, 415	Rodriguez, Maria A, DMD, F 1038
Rodolfo Alfredo Perez282	
Rodriguez Camilo, Marly B, MD, F155	
Rodriguez Castro, Liliam H, DDS, F 1037	
Rodriguez Castro, Miriam, DDS, F 1037	
Rodriguez Centeno, Abiezer, MD, M505	
Rodriguez Feo, Carlos J, DDS, M 1068	Rodriguez, Orlando D, MD, M 157
Rodriguez Fuentes, Yoandy, MD, M 155, 450	
Rodriguez Ubinas, Fanny L, MD, F80	Rodriguez, Ramon A, MD, M 43, 81
Rodriguez Valdes, Ernesto, MD, M 43	
Rodriguez, Adrian I, DMD, M	
Rodriguez, Alejandro M, DDS, M1037	
Rodriguez, Allan E, MD, M 155, 339, 415, 1109	
Rodriguez, Amaury A, DDS, M1038	
Rodriguez, Andrea C, MD, F	
Rodriguez, Angel J, MD, M156	<b>u</b>
Rodriguez, Carlos A, NP, M 552, 558	
Rodriguez, Carlos L, MD, M 156	Rodriguez, Yaniris, DDS, F 1039
Rodriguez, Crosleivis, NP, F536, 552, 558	
Rodriguez, David A, MD, M 276, 415	
Rodriguez, Dayron, MD, M	
Rodriguez, Diego M, MD, M156	Rodriguez-Jorge, Alicia, MD, F 157
Rodriguez, Dunia, PA, F710	
Rodriguez, Esteban J, DMD, M1038	
Rodriguez, Estelamari, MD, F. 325, 415, 468, 602	Rodriguez-Mendez, Jorge L, MD, M
Rodriguez, Felix A, MD, M43	Rodriguez-Morales, Adalberto, MD, M
Rodriguez, Fidel L, MD, M43, 80	
Rodriguez, Gilberto, MD, M	Rodriguez-Villanueva, Noel, MD, M
Rodriguez, Gretell M, DDS, F1038	Rogelio Zaldivar MD PA 416
Rodriguez, Guillermo P, DMD, M1038	Rogoff, Michael A, MD, M752, 754
Rodriguez, Guillermo, DMD, M 1038	Rohrbaugh, Angela, NP, F 552
Rodriguez, Hector A, MD, M43, 80	Roig, Andres I, MD, M
Rodriguez, Hector S, MD, M43, 81	Roig, Mike, DMD, M1064
Rodriguez, Hernan M, DMD, M1038	Roig, Pedro C, MD, M158
Rodriguez, Isis, OD, F 663	
Rodriguez, Ivan D, DO, M 43, 667	Rojas, Andreina, MD, F282
Rodriguez, Iveliss, DDS, F 1063	
Rodriguez, Iveliss, DMD, F 1063	
Rodriguez, Jessica E, OD, F663	
Rodriguez, Jesus D, DDS, M 1038	Rojas, Romeo E, MD, M 158

Rojas, Sandra, DMD, F	1039	Rua, Ignacio
Roman, Eloy, MD, M	469, 603	Ruan, Eduar
Roman, Maximo A, DDS, M	1039	Ruano, Rodr
Romano, Jose G, MD, M		Rubayo-Acos
Romano, Suset M, DDS, F		Rubiera, Hur
Romano, Suset M, DMD		Rubio, Franc
Romay, Ricardo R, DMD, M		Rubio, Gusta
Romay, Ricardo, DMD, M		Ruiz Cestero
Romero, Manuel, MD, M		Ruiz Cestero
Romero, Roderick J, MD, M		Ruiz Rodrigu
Romero-Marrero, Carlos J, MD, M312,		Ruiz, Gabriel
Romero-Melis, Mildred, DDS, F		Ruiz, Heliodo
Romeus, Patrick, MD, M		Ruiz, Jose L,
Rong, Andrew, MD, M		Ruiz, Jose W
Roque, Norma B, PA, F		Ruiz, Karelia
Roque, Victoria, NP, F		Ruiz, Ricardo
Rosa Cunha, Isabella, MD, F		Ruiz, Robert
Rosa Espinoza, Rossana M, MD, F		Ruiz, Serge,
Rosabal, Orestes G, MD, M		Runyon, Eric
Rosado Rodriguez, Roy, DMD, M		Russell, Ang
Rosales, Julio C, MD, M		Russo, Ana
Rosales, Salvadore S, DDS, M	1040	Rutzen Lope
Rosas, Francisco S, MD, M	158	
Rose, Terri P, OD, F	663	
Rosen, Adam M, MD, M		S J Deprima
Rosen, Jeffrey B, MD, M		S O S Physic
Rosen, Kenneth A, MD, M		Saad De La
Rosen, Seth D, MD, M		Saalinger, Ma
Rosen, Suzan, NP, F 536,		Saavedra, Di
Rosenbaum, Abbe, MD, F		Sabater, Alfo
Rosenberg, Sarah L, DDS, DMD, F	1040	Sabater, Dan
Rosenberg, Sarah L, DDS, F	1040	Sabates, Bra
Rosenberg, Stanley, MD, M		Sabates, Car
Rosenblatt, Joseph D, MD, M.326, 417,		Sabates, Ma
603	-00, -00,	Sabeh, Karin
Rosenfeld, Philip J, MD, M	637 811	Sable, Andre
Rosenzvit, Carla, MD, F		Sabogal, Lui
		Saenz, Manu
Rosete, Angel, MD, M Rosie Lee Wesley Health Center		Saenz, Regir
		Safro, Bradle
Roskin, Stacy D, MD, F Rosow, David E, MD, M		Sagarduy, Li
Ross, James R JR, MD, M	764 961	Saguel, Gust
Rosselli, Michael M, MD, M		Saini, Vasu, I
Roth, David, MD, M		Saint Clair, J
Roth, Elena B, MD, F	400	Saint Eloi, Ma
Dottor Algiandra H MD M	007 00	Saint Fleur, S
Rotter, Alejandro H, MD, M	02 506	Sainz Rueda
Rougemont, Savannah, NP, F		Salado, Erick
Roy, Elora, MD, F		Salamanca,
Rozada, Laura, OD, F		Salame, Kari
Rp and Associates MD		Salazar, Jose

Rua, Ignacio, MD, M	
Ruan, Eduardo A, MD, M	
Ruano, Rodrigo, MD, M	
Rubayo-Acosta, Melba L, NP, F	
Rubiera, Humberto, MD, M	
Rubio, Francisco, MD, M	
Rubio, Gustavo, MD, M	
Ruiz Cestero, Sarabel M, DDS, F	
Ruiz Cestero, Sarabel M, DMD	1040
Ruiz Rodriguez, Julian, DDS, M	
Ruiz, Gabriel, MD, M	779, 811
Ruiz, Heliodoro, MD, M	
Ruiz, Jose L, MD, M	44, 82, 172
Ruiz, Jose W III, MD, M	680
Ruiz, Karelia, MD, F	
Ruiz, Ricardo JR, NP, M	537, 559
Ruiz, Roberto H, MD, M	159
Ruiz, Serge, NP, M	537
Runyon, Eric S, DO, M	
Russell, Angela P, NP, F	
Russo, Ana T, NP, F	537
Rutzen Lopez, Hans C, MD, M	

S	
S J Deprima Md Radiology Pa	
S O S Physio950	), 954, 959
Saad De La Torre, Amado, MD, M	
Saalinger, Maddison N, RD, F	560
Saavedra, Diego C, MD, M	159
Sabater, Alfonso L, MD, M	637, 645
Sabater, Damaris, DC, F	
Sabates, Braulio L, MD, M	
Sabates, Carlos A, MD, M	159
Sabates, Mario A, MD, M	
Sabeh, Karim, MD, M.	
Sable, Andrew I, MD, M	
Sabogal, Luis F, MD, M	
Saenz, Manuel O, DDS, M	
Saenz, Regina H, DDS, F	
Safro, Bradley J, MD, M	320, 577
Sagarduy, Lismary, DMD, F	1041
Saguel, Gustavo A, DDS, M	
Saini, Vasu, MD, M	505, 752
Saint Clair, Jessica, NP, F	537
Saint Eloi, Makandall, MD, M	44
Saint Fleur, Samson, PA, M	710
Sainz Rueda, Nestor Alejandro, MD, M.,	45
Salado, Erick M, MD, M.	
Salamanca, Nathalie, PA, F	
Salame, Karim, MD, M	
Salazar, Jose A, MD, M	

Salazar, Juan A, MD, M		Sanford, Amanda M, OD, F	
Salazar, Manuel A, DDS, M		Sangiovanni, Gabriela A, DDS, F	
Salazar, Omar M, MD, M		Sanguily, Julio J III, MD, M	
Salbo, Fredericka, DMD, F		Sani, Sasan B, DMD, M	
Salcines, Damaris G, DDS, DMD, F		Sanjur, Alma, DO, F	
Salcines, Damaris G, DDS, F		Santa Lucia Surgical Center	
Salcines, Damaris G, DMD, F		Santa-Cruz, Carlos, MD, M	
Salerno, Tomas A, MD, M		Santamarina Hernandez, Osniel, DDS.	
Salgado, Leon, MD, M		Santamarina, Luis M, DMD, M	
Salgueiro, Jose L, DDS, M		Santana Gratao, Luanna, NP, F	
Salina, Juan J, MD, M.		Santana Lopez, Luis A, MD, M	
Salloum, Antoine R, MD, M		Santana, Alexangel, MD, M	
Salomon Mitrani-Sevy MD PA		Santana, Dania, DMD, F	
Salomon, Say, MD, M		Santana, Melissa M, NP, F	
Salvant, Alix, MD, M		Santana-Izquierdo, Anays J, MD, F	
Samole, Yale M, MD, M		Santana-Porben, Idalmis, MD, F	
Samuels, Stuart E, MD, M		Santander, Jorge L, MD, M	
San Jorge, Alejandro S, DDS, M		Santeiro, Alfredo, DDS, M	
San Juan, Carlos M, DDS, M		Santiago, Anastasia M, NP, F	
San Remo Breast and MRI Center		Santiago, Inocente O, MD, M	
Sancassani, Rhea B, MD, F217, 2		Santiago-Lopetegui, Jaime T, MD, M	
Sanchez Di Sclafani, Maria V, MD, F.	, ,	Santiago-Matos, Christian J, MD, M	
Sanchez Fortis, Alfredo, MD, M		Santiesteban, Aymara, DDS, F	
Sanchez, Alberto, OD, M		Santoro, Giuliana, PA, F	
Sanchez, Diego F, DMD, M		Santos Cortes, Janice A, MD, F	
Sanchez, Fernando J, MD, M		Santos, Carlos R, MD, M41	
Sanchez, George A, MD, M		Santos, Nataly N, DMD, F	
Sanchez, Ivette, DDS, F		Santos, Vladimir, MD, M	
Sanchez, Jacqueline M, MD, F		Santos-Garcia, Alexander, MD, M	
Sanchez, Jose M, MD, M		Saporta, Mario A, MD, M	
Sanchez, Leoncio G, MD, M		Sapp, Michelle L, NP, F	
Sanchez, Lilian, DDS, F		Sarda, Mariamilagros M, DDS, F	
Sanchez, Marlie, DMD, F		Sarduy, Raynel M, DMD, M	
Sanchez, Mayra G, DDS, F		Sargi, Zoukaa B, MD, M68	
Sanchez, Miguel, MD, M		Sarmento, Bianca S, MD, F	
		Sarmiento, Jeffrey E, DDS, M	
Sanchez, Natalie M, MD, F		Sarol, Juan C, MD, M	
Sanchez, Reinaldo R, DMD, M	1042	Sarria, Alejandro, MD, M 217, 23	34, 237, 419
Sanchez, Sheila, MD, F		Sas, Geoffrey L, DDS, M	
Sanchez, Virgilio JR, MD, M	45	Sasevich-Lorenzana, Michael J, MD, M	
Sanchez, Vivian R, MD, F		877, 882	
Sanchez, Yamirka, MD, F	45, 83	Sastre, Ramon F, MD, M	
Sanchez, Zoraida T, DDS, F		Satyanarayana Konanur, Ramgopal, M	
Sanchez-Cazau, Dolores, MD, F		Saumell, Nicole, NP, F	
Sanchez-Masiques, Jorge, MD, M		Sawatari, Yoh, DDS, M	
Sanchez-Milian, Jorge, MD, M		Saydi, John P, MD, M	779
Sandilands, Scott M, DO, M		Schatz, Jonathan H, MD, M419, 45	51, 469, 603
Sandoval, Edgar, MD, M		Schatz, Scott, OD, M	
Sandoval, Martha Y, NP, F		Scheinberg, Andrew R, MD, M	
Sands at South Beach Care Center	918	Schell, Andrew P, MD, M	681

Schiffman, Eric D, MD, M	
Schiller, Christopher M, DDS, M 1059	
Schimel, Andrew M, MD, M638	
Schlesman, Samantha, OD, F663	
Schlessinger, Fabiola B, MD, F 419, 486	
Schlumbrecht, Matthew P, MD, M321, 577, 582	
Schmitt, Kyle M, MD, M779	
Schneider, Justin, DMD, M1068	
Schneider, Neil S, MD, M 161, 261	Shah, Kush, MD, M752
Schnur, Steven A, MD, M 161	Shah, Priyanka, PA, F538
Schob, Alan H, MD, M217, 234, 261, 419	
Schot, Raquel M, DMD, F 1043	
Schroeder, Eric R, MD, M 234	Shah, Somal S, MD, M313
Schulman, Carl I, MD, M779, 813, 877	
Schwartz, Elizabeth, OD, F 663	
Schwartz, Michael A, MD, M326, 419, 469, 604	
Schwartz, Stephen G, MD, M 638	
Schwartzman, Jacob, MD, M897	Sharfuddin, Maheen T, OD, F 664
Scott, Tessa F, DMD, F 1043	
Secada, Otto L, MD, M 161	Sharma, Janaki N, MD, F470, 605
Segal, Michelle A, DMD, F1043	Sharma, Khema R, MD, M
Segal, Zachary K, MD, M 638	Shather, Meriam I, DMD, F 1044
Segall, Peter H, MD, M 217, 261, 419	
Seide, Rose-May, MD, F46	Shaw, Jesse Z, DO, M
Seijas, Migdalia I, DDS, F1043	Shaykher, Chander, MD, M
Sekeres, Mikkael A, MD, M419, 469, 604	
Seldon, Crystal S, MD, F 746	Shechtman, Leon M, OD, M664
Select Specialty Hospital - Miami922	Shehadeh, Eyad, DDS, M1044
Select Specialty Hospital - Miami Lakes	Shephard, Kenneth, MD, M282
Selem, Joseph, MD, M638, 872	Sher, Jerry S, MD, M 862
Selema, Carlos A, MD, M	Shienbaum, Gary, MD, M
Selvaggi, Gennaro, MD, M	Shikara, Mazin, MD, M161
Sendzischew Shane, Morgan A, MD, F 313, 420	Shikh, Simrankaur, PA, F710
451	Shim, Stephanie S, MD, F 827, 862
Sendzischew, Harry, MD, M813, 897	Shinder, Arthur A, DDS, M 1044
Sengillo, Jesse, MD, M639	Shioleno, Andrea, MD, F734
Senia Bustillo OD PA 1096	
Seo, Pearl H, MD, F 320, 420, 451, 469, 604	Shookoff, Charlene, MD, F 176, 185, 700
Seota, Jose S, DDS, M 1043	Shpiner, Danielle S, MD, F 506
Sepe, Maurizio, MD, M46, 84, 161	Shraiteh, Jenan A, DMD, F 1044
Sepulveda, Isabel C, DDS, F1043	Shukla, Ami P, MD, F314
Serentill, Luis H, MD, M770, 813	Shukla, Bhavarth, MD, M
Sergio J Xiquez MD PA 604	Shulman, Matthew D, MD, M
Serhan Lopez, Nayef O, DDS, M1043	Shyam, Vinayasree, MD, F 162
Serhan Lopez, Nayef O, DMD, M1044	Siddharthan, Trishul, MD, M
Serota, David P, MD, M 1109	
Serpa, John, MD, M688, 935	
Serradet, Miguel, NP, M553	
Serralvo Fuentes, Alejandro, MD, M46	
Serrano Falcon, Yulkania, MD, F84	

Silanee, Allen H, MD, M.		
Silber, Alan M, MD, M.         .639         Soheli, Michelle M, DDS, F.         .1045           Sileb, Vanessa I, MD, F.         .162, 341         Sokolowicz, John H, MD, M.         .218, 262, 422           Silver, Grag, DO, M.         .47         Solis Gonzalez, Elena M, DMD, F.         .1046           Silves, Grag, DO, M.         .47         Solis, Francisco, DO, M.         .47           Silvestry, Allyn D, DDS, M.         .1044         Sorensen, Maria S, PA, F.         .711           Silvestry, Elvin J, DDS, M.         .1044         Sorensen, Maria S, PA, F.         .1046           Simbaco, Walter J, DDS, M.         .1044         Sorensen, Maria S, PA, F.         .1046           Simbaco, Walter J, DDS, M.         .1044         Sorensen, Maria S, PA, F.         .1046           Simkons-Cohen, Jacques, MD, M.         .321, 579         Sosa, Alores F, MD, M.         .262, 752, 755           Simon, Gelsys, DDS, F.         .1045         Sosa, Alores F, MD, M.         .262, 752, 755           Sinon, Gelsys, DDN, F.         .1045         Sosa, Alores A, MD, F.         .1046           Singla, Rakesh, MD, M.	Silanee, Allen H, MD, M578, 1109	Soca, Yanisleidy, DMD, F1045
Silebi, Vanessa I, MD, F	Silberstein Y Tiribelli, Maria A, MD, F 162, 451	Soff, Gerald A, MD, M605
Silva Barrero, Yunior, MD, M.         84, 1109         Soler, Rosa M, DDS, F.         .1045, 1046           Silver, Graig, DO, M.         .47         Solis, Gonzalez, Elena M, DMD, F.         .1046           Silver, Graig, DO, M.         .47         Solis, Ana J, MD, F.         .84           Silverman, Edward J, MD, K.         .862         Solis, Ana J, MD, F.         .84           Silvestry, Aliyn D, DDS, K.         .1044         Soronaon, Julio, MD, M.         .771           Silbaco, Watter J, DDS, M.         .1044         Soronaon, Julio, MD, M.         .773           Simbaco, Watter J, DDS, M.         .1044         Sororsen, Maria S, PA, F.         .711           Simbaco, Watter J, DDS, M.         .1044         Sororsen, Janorsen, Maria S, PA, F.         .1046           Simms-Cendan, Judith S, MD, F.         .321, 579         Sosa, Aorge L, MD, M.         .262, 752, 755           Simon, Gelsys, DDS, F.         .1045         Sosa, Roberto R, DDS, M.         .1046           Singel, Racesh, MD, M.         .326, 421, 452, 470, 512, Sosa, Roberto R, DDS, M.         .1045           Sosa, Roberto R, DDS, M.         .1045         Sosa, Poptanie G, NP, F.         .338, 553           Sinnor, Gelsys, DMD, F.         .1045         Soto, Deboran, PMHNP, F.         .539, 553           Sinno, Abclurahman, MD, M.         .68		
Silva, Sandra, DMD, F.         1044         Solis Gonzalez, Elena M, DMD, F.         1046           Silverma, Edward J, MD, M.         47         Solis, Francisco, DO, M.         47           Silvestry, Ailyn D, DDS, F.         1044         Soloway, Mark S, MD, M.         912           Silvestry, Elvin J, DDS, M.         1044         Sororaz, Jennifer P, DMD, F.         1046           Simbaco, Rafael D, DDS, M.         1044         Sororaz, Jennifer P, DMD, F.         1046           Simbaco, Walter, JDS, M.         1044         Sororaz, Jennifer P, DMD, F.         1046           Simmo, Condan, Juditi S, MD, F.         321, 579         Sosa, Andres F, MD, M.         815           Simon, Caleys, DDS, F.         1045         Sosa, Andres F, MD, M.         815           Simon, Gelsys, DDS, F.         1045         Sosa, More A, MD, F.         422, 487           Simon, Gelsys, DDS, F.         1045         Sosa, Roberto R, DDS, M.         1046           Singer, Carlos, MD, F.         1045         Sosa, Stephanie G, NP, F.         538, 553           Sinno, Abdulrahman, MD, F.         1045         Sosa Step Santiago, Vanessa, MD, F.         1143           Singhr, Carlos, MD, M.         682, 814, 869         Soto Menendez, Lisbet, DMD, F.         1046           Silven, Viviana, MD, F.         1045 <td< td=""><td>Silebi, Vanessa I, MD, F 162, 341</td><td>Sokolowicz, John H, MD, M218, 262, 422</td></td<>	Silebi, Vanessa I, MD, F 162, 341	Sokolowicz, John H, MD, M218, 262, 422
Silva, Sandra, DMD, F.         1044         Solis Gonzalez, Elena M, DMD, F.         1046           Silverma, Edward J, MD, M.         47         Solis, Francisco, DO, M.         47           Silvestry, Ailyn D, DDS, F.         1044         Soloway, Mark S, MD, M.         912           Silvestry, Elvin J, DDS, M.         1044         Sororaz, Jennifer P, DMD, F.         1046           Simbaco, Rafael D, DDS, M.         1044         Sororaz, Jennifer P, DMD, F.         1046           Simbaco, Walter, JDS, M.         1044         Sororaz, Jennifer P, DMD, F.         1046           Simmo, Condan, Juditi S, MD, F.         321, 579         Sosa, Andres F, MD, M.         815           Simon, Caleys, DDS, F.         1045         Sosa, Andres F, MD, M.         815           Simon, Gelsys, DDS, F.         1045         Sosa, More A, MD, F.         422, 487           Simon, Gelsys, DDS, F.         1045         Sosa, Roberto R, DDS, M.         1046           Singer, Carlos, MD, F.         1045         Sosa, Stephanie G, NP, F.         538, 553           Sinno, Abdulrahman, MD, F.         1045         Sosa Step Santiago, Vanessa, MD, F.         1143           Singhr, Carlos, MD, M.         682, 814, 869         Soto Menendez, Lisbet, DMD, F.         1046           Silven, Viviana, MD, F.         1045 <td< td=""><td></td><td></td></td<>		
Silver, Craig, DO, M	Silva, Sandra, DMD, F1044	
Silverman, Edward J, MD, M.         862         Solis, Francisco, DO, M.         47           Silvestry, Ailyn D, DDS, F.         1044         Soronano, Julio, MD, M.         912           Silvestry, Elvin J, DDS, M.         1044         Soronano, Julio, MD, M.         579           Simbaco, Rafael D, DDS, M.         1044         Soronano, Julio, MD, M.         579           Simbaco, Walter, JDS, M.         1044         Soronza, Jennifer P, DMD, F.         1046           Simmis-Cohen, Jacques, MD, M.         341, 421, 452         Sosa, Andres F, MD, M.         815           Simon, David S, DDS, M.         1045         Sosa, Andres F, MD, M.         815           Simon, Gelsys, DDS, F.         1045         Sosa, Oscar, MD, M.         262, 752, 755           Simon, Gelsys, DDN, F.         1045         Sosa, Roberto R, DDS, M.         1046           Singal, Rakesh, MD, M.         326, 421, 452, 470, 512, Sosa, Stephanie G, NP, F.         1046         Sosarelo, Andrea M, MD, F.         1046           Singer, Carlos, MD, M.         682, 814, 869         Soto Menendez, Lisbet, DMD, F.         1046           Singh, Devinder, MD, F.         1045         Soto, Deborah, PMHNP, F.         533, 553           Sinno Abdurahman, MD, M.         579         Soto, Laura E, DO, F.         448           Sirven, Viviana, MD,		
Silvestry, Ailyn D, DDS, F		
Silvestrý, Elvin J, DDS, M		
Simbaco, Rafael D, DDS, M		
Simbaco, Walter J, DDS, M.       1044       Sorroza, Jennifer P, DMD, F.       1046         Simbaco, Walter, DDS, M.       1045       Sosa Abdla, Nancy M, DDS, F.       1046         Simkins-Cendan, Judith S, MD, F.       321, 579       Sosa, Adres F, MD, M.       735         Simon, David S, DDS, F.       1045       Sosa, Oscar, MD, M.       262, 752, 755         Simon, Gelsys, DDS, F.       1045       Sosa, Oscar, MD, M.       262, 752, 755         Simon, Gelsys, DMD, F.       1045       Sosa, Roberto R, DDS, M.       1046         Singal, Rakesh, MD, M		
Simbaco, Walter, DDS, M.       1045       Sosa Abella, Nancy M, DDS, F.       1046         Simkins-Cohend, Jacques, MD, M.       321, 579       Sosa, Aorge L, MD, M.       815         Simon, Caleys, DDS, F.       1045       Sosa, Aorge L, MD, M.       262, 752, 755         Simon, Gelsys, DDN, F.       1045       Sosa, Roberto R, DDS, M.       1046         Singal, Rakesh, MD, M.       326, 421, 452, 470, 512       Sosa, Roberto R, DDS, M.       1046         Singer, Carlos, MD, M.       682, 814, 869       Soter Santiago, Vanessa, MD, F.       163         Singer, Carlos, MD, M.       682, 814, 869       Sote Menendez, Lisbet, DMD, F.       1046         Singh, Harleen, MD, F.       1045       Soto, Jeanette, NP, F.       553, 559         Sinno, Abdulrahman, MD, F.       47       Soto, Jeanette, NP, F.       539, 553         Sinno, Abdulrahman, MD, M.       579       Soto, Jeanette, NP, F.       1046         Situta, Michael, MD, F.       185, 700       Soto, Sylvia A, PA, F.       1046         Situta, Michael, MD, M.       185, 700       Soto, Sylvia A, PA, F.       1046         Situta, Michael, MD, M.       182, 700       Soto, Sylvia A, PA, F.       1046         Situta, Michael, MD, M.       1842       Souto, Sylvia A, PA, F.       1114         Sivan Shob		
Simkins-Cohen, Jacques, MD, M		
Simms-Cendan, Judith S, MD, F	Simkins-Cohen Jacques MD M 341 421 452	
Simon, David S, DDS, M.       1064       Sosa, Marie A, MD, F.       422, 487         Simon, Gelsys, DDR, F.       1045       Sosa, Oscar, MD, M.       262, 752, 755         Simon, Gelsys, DMD, F.       1045       Sosa, Oscar, MD, M.       262, 752, 755         Singal, Rakesh, MD, M.       326, 421, 452, 470, 512,       Sosa, Roberto R, DDS, M.       1046         Singer, Carlos, MD, M.       506       Sostre Santiago, Vanessa, MD, F.       314         Singh, Harleen, MD, F.       47       Soto Menendez, Lisbet, DMD, F.       1046         Sinno, Abdulrahman, MD, M.       579       Soto, Deborah, PMHNP, F.       553, 559         Sinno, Abdulrahman, MD, M.       579       Soto, Jeanette, NP, F.       539, 553         Sirven, Viviana, MD, F.       185, 700       Soto, Paola F, DMD, F.       1046         Sitav, Nobana, MD, F.       487       Sotomyor Priscilla, OD, F.       664         Sklar, Virgil F, MD, M.       282, 319, 421       South Beach Dialysis.       314, 422         Skyrer, Jay S, MD, M.       282, 314, 423       South Beach Endocrine Wellness.       283         Steep Medicine Specialists of South Flor       946       South Dade Nursing and Rehabilitation Center.       932         Sloep Medicine Specialists of South Flor       946       South Beach Endocrine Wellness.	Simms-Cendan Judith S MD F 321 579	
Simon, Gelsys, DDS, F.       1045       Sosa, Oscar, MD, M.       262, 752, 755         Simon, Gelsys, DMD, F.       1046       Sosa, Roberto R, DDS, M.       1046         Singal, Rakesh, MD, M.       326, 421, 452, 470, 512,       Sosa, Roberto R, DDS, M.       1046         Singer, Carlos, MD, M.       506       Sosa, Stephanie G, NP, F.       538, 553         Singh, Rakesh, MD, M.       506       Sostre Santiago, Vanessa, MD, F.       1046         Singh, Harleen, MD, F.       47       Soto, Deborah, PMHNP, F.       553, 559         Sinino Katz, Elena M, DDS, F.       1045       Soto, Jaanette, NP, F.       539, 553         Sirven, Viviana, MD, F.       185, 700       Soto, Jaanette, NP, F.       1046         Situta, Michael, MD, M.       47       Soto, Sylvia A, PA, F.       711         Sivan, Shobana, MD, F.       487       Sotonayor, Priscilla, OD, F.       664         Sklar, Virgil F, MD, M.       640       Sotourbela, Ana V, MD, F.       219, 262, 422         Skornicki, Jonas, MD, M.       282, 319, 421       South Beach Endocrine Wellness.       283         Sleeman, Danny, MD, M.       780, 814, 889       South Dade Kidney Center.       932         Sleeman, Danny, MD, M.       780, 814, 889       South Dade Nursing and Rehabilitation Center.       932		
Simon, Gelsys, DMD, F.       1045       Sosa, Roberto R, DDS, M.       1046         Singal, Rakesh, MD, M.       326, 421, 452, 470, 512,       Sosa, Stephanie G, NP, F.       538, 553         Songer, Carlos, MD, M.       506       Sosamelo, Andrea M, MD, F.       1163         Singer, Carlos, MD, M.       682, 814, 869       Soster Santiago, Vanessa, MD, F.       1046         Singh, Devinder, MD, F.       1045       Soto Menendez, Lisbet, DMD, F.       1046         Singh, Harleen, MD, F.       1045       Soto, Deborah, PMHNP, F.       553, 553         Sinno, Abdulrahman, MD, M.       579       Soto, Deborah, PMD, F.       1046         Siuta, Michael, MD, M.       47       Soto, Paola F, DMD, F.       1046         Sivar, Shobana, MD, F.       185, 700       Soto, Paola F, DMD, F.       1046         Sivar, Nichael, MD, M.       477       Soton-Quintela, Ana V, MD, F.       1046         Sivar, Nichael, MD, M.       162       Soudar, Gordon G, MD, M.       314, 422         Skornicki, Jonas, MD, M.       282, 319, 421       South Beach Endocrine Wellness.       283         Sleep Medicine Specialists of South Flor.       918       South Dade Kindney Center.       932         Slomanski, Arie, MD, M.       314       422       South Florida Diagnostic Imaging of Kendall.       9		
Singal, Rakesh, MD, M326, 421, 452, 470, 512,       Sosa, Stephanie G, NP, F	•	
605, 700         Sosamelo, Andrea M, MD, F		
Singer, Carlos, MD, M.       506       Sostre Santiago, Vanessa, MD, F.       314         Singh, Devinder, MD, M.       682, 814, 869       Soto Menendez, Lisbet, DMD, F.       1046         Singh, Harleen, MD, F.       1045       Soto, Deborah, PMHNP, F.       539, 553         Sinno, Abdulrahman, MD, M.       579       Soto, Jeanette, NP, F.       1046         Siuta, Michael, MD, M.       185, 700       Soto, Paola F, DMD, F.       1046         Sivar, Shobana, MD, F.       185, 700       Soto, Sylvia A, PA, F.       1046         Sivar, Shobana, MD, F.       487       Sotomayor, Priscilla, OD, F.       664         Sklar, Virgil F, MD, M.       640       Soto-Quintela, Ana V, MD, F.       219, 262, 422         Skyricr, Jay S, MD, M.       282, 319, 421       South Beach Dialysis       932         Sleep Medicine Specialists of South Flor.       946       South Dade Kidney Center.       932         Sleep Medicine Specialists of South Flor.       946       South Dade Nursing and Rehabilitation Center.       932         Slomianski, Arie, MD, M.       583       South FL Pulmonary and Critical Care Associates.       422         Smith, Adiel G, MD, M.       640       South Florida Diagnostic Imaging of Kendall962       941         Smith, Renay N, NP, F.       553       South Florida Infectious	•	
Singh, Devinder, MD, M	,	
Singh, Harleen, MD, F		
Sinilo Katz, Elena M, DDS, F		
Sinno, Abdulrahman, MD, M.       579       Soto, Laura E, DO, F.       48, 163         Sirven, Viviana, MD, F.       185, 700       Soto, Paola F, DMD, F.       1046         Siuta, Michael, MD, M.       47       Soto, Sylvia A, PA, F.       1046         Sivan, Shobana, MD, F.       487       Sotomayor, Priscilla, OD, F.       664         Sklar, Virgil F, MD, M.       640       Soto-Quintela, Ana V, MD, F.       219, 262, 422         Skornicki, Jonas, MD, M.       282, 319, 421       South Beach Dialysis.       932         Slate, Jason, MD, M.       314, 421, 452       South Beach Crine Wellness.       283         Sleeman, Danny, MD, M.       780, 814, 889       South Dade Kidney Center.       932         Sleep Medicine Specialists of South Flor       946       South Dade Nursing and Rehabilitation Center		
Sirven, Viviana, MD, F		
Siuta, Michael, MD, M		
Sivan, Shobana, MD, F		
Sklar, Virgil F, MD, M.       640       Soto-Quintela, Ana V, MD, F.       219, 262, 422         Skornicki, Jonas, MD, M.       162       Souaid, Gordon G, MD, M.       314, 422         Skyler, Jay S, MD, M.       282, 319, 421       South Beach Dialysis.       932         Slate, Jason, MD, M.       314, 421, 452       South Beach Endocrine Wellness.       283         Sleeman, Danny, MD, M.       780, 814, 889       South Dade Kidney Center.       932         Sleep Medicine Specialists of South Flor.       946       South Dade Nursing and Rehabilitation Center.       932         Slomovitz, Brian M, MD, M.       314       918       South FL Pulmonary and Critical Care Associates.         Smiddy, William E, MD, M.       640       South FL Pulmonary and Critical Care Associates.       422         Smith, Edwin P, DDS, M.       1045       South Florida Diagnostic Imaging of Kendall		
Skornicki, Jonas, MD, M.162Souaid, Gordon G, MD, M.314, 422Skyler, Jay S, MD, M.282, 319, 421South Beach Dialysis.932Slate, Jason, MD, M.314, 421, 452South Beach Endocrine Wellness.283Sleeman, Danny, MD, M.780, 814, 889South Dade Kidney Center.932Sleep Medicine Specialists of South Flor.946South Dade Nursing and Rehabilitation Center.932Slomovitz, Brian M, MD, M.314918Slomovitz, Brian M, MD, M.640South FL Pulmonary and Critical Care Associates.Smiddy, William E, MD, M.640Smith, Edwin P, DDS, M.1045Smith, Eric S, MD, M.1045Smith, Renay N, NP, F.553South Florida Infectious Disease341Smith, Sarah M, PA, F.711South Florida Infectious Disease Medicine.341Smith, Sarah M, PA, F.711Snetman, Lawrence A, MD, M.218, 235, 261, 421Snetman, Lawrence A, MD, M.218, 262, 421Snowden, Kenya F, NP, F.538South Riorida Vision Services.1098, 1099Snow, Matthew E, MD, M.218, 262, 421South Miami Pain Center.688South Soura J, Javier, MD, M.314, 422Sobrado, Javier, MD, M.314, 422Sobrino, Stephanie, NP, F.538Sobrino, Stephanie, NP, F.538Soura J, Javier, MD, M.314, 422Soura J, Javier, MD, M.314, 422Soura J, Javier, MD, M.314, 422Soura J, Javier, MD, M.314, 422 <td></td> <td></td>		
Skyler, Jay S, MD, M.282, 319, 421South Beach Dialysis.932Slate, Jason, MD, M.314, 421, 452South Beach Endocrine Wellness.283Sleeman, Danny, MD, M.780, 814, 889South Beach Endocrine Wellness.283Sleep Medicine Specialists of South Flor.946South Dade Kidney Center.932Slomovitz, Brian M, MD, M.314918South Dade Nursing and Rehabilitation Center.918Slomovitz, Brian M, MD, M.640South FL Pulmonary and Critical Care Associates.422Smith, Adiel G, MD, M.640South Florida Diagnostic Imaging of Kendall962962Smith, Edwin P, DDS, M.1045South Florida Infectious Disease.341Smith, Eric S, MD, M.47South Florida Infectious Disease.341Smith, Sanjay N, MD, M.640South Florida Infectious Disease Medicine.341Smith, Sarah M, PA, F.711South Florida Infectious Disease Medicine.341Smithson, Shaun D, MD, M.218, 235, 261, 421South Florida Surgery Center.926Snetman, Lawrence A, MD, M.218, 262, 421South Florida Vision Services.1098, 1099Snowden, Kenya F, NP, F.538Souto, Enrico O, MD, M.314Sobrado, Javier, MD, M.314, 422Spector, Seth A, MD, M.314Sobrado, Javier, MD, M.314, 422Spiegel, Jay, MD, M.327, 452, 605		
Slate, Jason, MD, M		
Sleeman, Danny, MD, M.780, 814, 889South Dade Kidney Center.932Sleep Medicine Specialists of South Flor.946South Dade Nursing and Rehabilitation Center.918Slomovitz, Brian M, MD, M.583South FL Pulmonary and Critical Care Associates.Smiddy, William E, MD, M.640South Florida Diagnostic Imaging of Kendall962Smith, Adiel G, MD, M.640South Florida Diagnostic Imaging of Kendall962Smith, Edwin P, DDS, M.1045South Florida Eye Care.1098Smith, Renay N, NP, F.553South Florida Infectious Disease.341Smith, Sanjay N, MD, M.640South Florida Infectious Disease Medicine.341Smith, Sarah M, PA, F.711South Florida Retina Institute.640Smithson, Shaun D, MD, M.218, 235, 261, 421South Florida Surgery Center.926Snetman, Lawrence A, MD, M.218, 262, 421South Miami Pain Center.688Snowden, Kenya F, NP, F.538Souto, Enrico O, MD, M.314Sobrado, Javier, MD, M.314, 422Spector, Seth A, MD, M.614, 815Sobrino, Stephanie, NP, F.538Spiegel, Jay, MD, M.327, 452, 605	Skylei, Jdy S, IVID, IVI	
Sleep Medicine Specialists of South Flor.946South Dade Nursing and Rehabilitation Center.Slomianski, Arie, MD, M.314918Slomovitz, Brian M, MD, M.583South FL Pulmonary and Critical Care Associates.Smiddy, William E, MD, M.640422Smith, Adiel G, MD, M.640South Florida Diagnostic Imaging of Kendall962Smith, Edwin P, DDS, M.1045South Florida Eye Care.Smith, Renay N, NP, F.553South Florida Infectious Disease.Smith, Sanjay N, MD, M.640South Florida Infectious Disease Medicine		
Slomianski, Arie, MD, M.314918Slomovitz, Brian M, MD, M.583South FL Pulmonary and Critical Care Associates.Smiddy, William E, MD, M.640South FL Pulmonary and Critical Care Associates.Smith, Adiel G, MD, M.640South Florida Diagnostic Imaging of Kendall962Smith, Edwin P, DDS, M.1045South Florida Eye Care.Smith, Renay N, NP, F.553South Florida Infectious DiseaseSmith, Sanjay N, MD, M.640South Florida Infectious Disease Medicine.Smith, Sarah M, PA, F.711South Florida Int Radiology.Smithson, Shaun D, MD, M.218, 235, 261, 421South Florida Surgery Center.Snetman, Lawrence A, MD, M.218, 262, 421South Florida Vision Services.Snowden, Kenya F, NP, F.538Souto, Enrico O, MD, M.Sobrado, Javier, MD, M.314, 422Sobrino, Stephanie, NP, F.538Sobrino, Stephanie, NP, F.538		
Slomovitz, Brian M, MD, M.583South FL Pulmonary and Critical Care Associates.Smiddy, William E, MD, M.640422Smith, Adiel G, MD, M.640South Florida Diagnostic Imaging of Kendall962Smith, Edwin P, DDS, M.1045Smith, Eric S, MD, M.1045Smith, Renay N, NP, F.553Smith, Sanjay N, MD, M.640Smith, Sarah M, PA, F.711Smithson, Shaun D, MD, M.218, 235, 261, 421Snetman, Lawrence A, MD, M.163, 326, 470Snowden, Kenya F, NP, F.538Sobrado, Javier, MD, M.314, 422Sobrino, Stephanie, NP, F.538Sobrino, Stephanie, NP, F.538		
Smiddy, William E, MD, M.640422Smith, Adiel G, MD, M.640South Florida Diagnostic Imaging of Kendall962Smith, Edwin P, DDS, M.1045South Florida Eye Care.Smith, Eric S, MD, M.1045Smith, Renay N, NP, F.553Smith, Sanjay N, MD, M.640Smith, Sarah M, PA, F.711Smithson, Shaun D, MD, M.218, 235, 261, 421Snetman, Lawrence A, MD, M.163, 326, 470Snowden, Kenya F, NP, F.538Sobrado, Javier, MD, M.314, 422Sobrino, Stephanie, NP, F.538Sobrino, Stephanie, NP, F.538		
Smith, Adiel G, MD, M.640South Florida Diagnostic Imaging of Kendall962Smith, Edwin P, DDS, M.1045South Florida Eye Care.1098Smith, Eric S, MD, M.47South Florida Infectious Disease341Smith, Renay N, NP, F.553South Florida Infectious Disease Medicine.341Smith, Sanjay N, MD, M.640South Florida Int Radiology.749, 752Smith, Sarah M, PA, F.711South Florida Retina Institute.640Smithson, Shaun D, MD, M.218, 235, 261, 421South Florida Surgery Center.926Snetman, Lawrence A, MD, M.163, 326, 470South Florida Vision Services.1098, 1099Snowden, Kenya F, NP, F.538Souto, Enrico O, MD, M.314Sobrado, Javier, MD, M.314, 422Spector, Seth A, MD, M.314, 452Sobrino, Stephanie, NP, F.538Spiegel, Jay, MD, M.327, 452, 605		
Smith, Edwin P, DDS, M.1045South Florida Eye Care.1098Smith, Eric S, MD, M.47South Florida Infectious Disease341Smith, Renay N, NP, F.553South Florida Infectious Disease Medicine.341Smith, Sanjay N, MD, M.640South Florida Int Radiology.749, 752Smith, Sarah M, PA, F.711South Florida Retina Institute.640Smithson, Shaun D, MD, M.218, 235, 261, 421South Florida Surgery Center.926Snetman, Lawrence A, MD, M.163, 326, 470South Florida Vision Services.1098, 1099Snowden, Kenya F, NP, F.538Souto, Enrico O, MD, M.314Sobrado, Javier, MD, M.314, 422Spector, Seth A, MD, M.314, 422Sobrino, Stephanie, NP, F.538Spiegel, Jay, MD, M.327, 452, 605		
Smith, Eric S, MD, M.47Smith, Renay N, NP, F.553Smith, Sanjay N, MD, M.553Smith, Sanjay N, MD, M.640Smith, Sarah M, PA, F.711Smithson, Shaun D, MD, M.218, 235, 261, 421Snetman, Lawrence A, MD, M.163, 326, 470Snowden, Kenya F, NP, F.538Sobrado, Javier, MD, M.218, 262, 421Sobrado, Javier, MD, M.314, 422Sobrino, Stephanie, NP, F.538		
Smith, Renay N, NP, F.553South Florida Infectious Disease Medicine.341Smith, Sanjay N, MD, M.640South Florida Int Radiology.749, 752Smith, Sarah M, PA, F.711South Florida Retina Institute.640Smithson, Shaun D, MD, M.218, 235, 261, 421South Florida Surgery Center.926Snetman, Lawrence A, MD, M.163, 326, 470South Florida Vision Services.1098, 1099Snow, Matthew E, MD, M.218, 262, 421South Miami Pain Center.688Sobrado, Javier, MD, M.314, 422Spector, Seth A, MD, M.314Sobrino, Stephanie, NP, F.538Spiegel, Jay, MD, M.327, 452, 605		
Smith, Sanjay N, MD, M		
Smith, Sarah M, PA, F		
Smithson, Shaun D, MD, M218, 235, 261, 421       South Florida Surgery Center		
Snetman, Lawrence A, MD, M		
Snow, Matthew E, MD, M		<b>.</b> .
Snowden, Kenya F, NP, F		
Sobrado, Javier, MD, M		
Sobrino, Stephanie, NP, F	•	
Soca, Yanisieldy, DDS, F		
	50ca, Yanisieldy, DD5, F1045	Spieler, Benjamin, MD, M

Spilias, Nikolaos, MD, M882	Sun, Xiaoyan, MD, F507
Spratt, Henry A, MD, M	
Srur, Lana, MD, F	
St Annes Nursing Center	
St Catherines Rehabilitation Hospital	
St Catherines West Rehabilitation Hospital941	Sur, Nicole B, MD, F
St Onge, Joan E, MD, F 163, 452	
Stahl, Kenneth D, MD, M. 422, 780, 816, 878, 882	
Stang, Robert B, MD, M219	
Stanziola, Felix A, MD, M 862	
Starke, Robert M, MD, M746, 838	0,
Stearns, Pamela T, MD, F 48	
Stein, Elliott A, MD, M	
Steiner, Craig D, MD, M	
Steinlauf, Steven D, MD, M	
Stern, Jodi L, OD, F 664	
Stern, Shmuel Z, DDS, M1064	Suurna, Maria V, MD, F682, 828, 874, 946
Sternberg, Candice A, MD, F	Swain, Sanjaya K, MD, M913
Stevens, Nicole M, MD, F164	
Steward Coral Gables Hospital922	Swanson, Wendy E, DDS, F1047, 1048
Steward Hialeah Hospital	Sweeney, Paul R, MD, M761
Steward North Shore Medical Center922	Sweeney, Renae, DMD, F1048
Steward Palmetto General Hospital	Sweeny, Larissa, MD, F 682
Stewart, Allan S, MD, M 768, 816, 878, 882, 897	Swischuk, Peter, MD, M262, 752
Stojanovic, Konstantin, MD, M507	Syan, Raveen, MD, F913
Streett, Rosario D, DDS, F 1046	Symes, Stephen N, MD, M 342
Streett, Rosario D, DMD, F 1046	
Stricker, Stephen J, MD, M 288, 691, 696, 704	т
756, 863	Tabak, Jeremy I, MD, M 423, 735, 946
Suarez Ramirez, Rafael A, DMD, M 1046, 1047	Tabbara, Marwan R, MD, M816, 897
Suarez Ramirez, Rafael, DMD, M1047	Tacoronte, Noe E, PA, M711
Suarez, Alberto, DDS, M 1047	Tagle, Francisco M, MD, M 315
Suarez, Antonio J, MD, M 48, 172	Taha, Ahmad A, MD, M48, 84
Suarez, Carolina, NP, F539, 553, 691	Taha, Ahmed A, DMD, M
Suarez, Edward, MD, M704	Taiddi, Giovallill, MD, M
Suarez, Emily M, DDS, F 1047	Tajes, Amelia, DDS, F 1048
Suarez, German, MD, M164	Takita, Cristiane, MD, F747
Suarez, Jorge, MD, M	Taldone, Sabrina, MD, F164
Suarez, Jose C, MD, M 470, 606	
Suarez, Maritza M, MD, F164, 319, 452	
Suarez, Omar D, MD, M	Talluri, Giridhar S, MD, M913
Suarez, Roselyn, DDS, F	Tamargo Echeverria, Ivis, DDS1048
Suarez, Tatiana M, DMD, F	
Suarez, William, MD, M	
Suarez-Barcelo, Manuel, MD, M	Tamayo, Edmundo R, MD, M164
Suarez-Fuentes, Christian D, MD, M487	Tamayo, Victor I, MD, M165
Suate Pedroza, Isabel M, DDS, F	Tamayo-Chelala, Andre, DO, M165
Subero Pablo, Berenice, MD, F	Tamiami Dialysis932
Sueiro, Martin J, MD, M	
Sun, Angela, DDS, F 1047	Taubman, Michele L, MD, F817, 898

Taveras, Sonia D, DDS, F1048	Torres, Johann V, MD, M
Taylor, Justin, MD, M	
	Torres, Jose L, MD, M
Tejeda, Angel E, MD, M	Torres, Julio D, MD, M
Tejera, Dalissa M, NP, F	Torres, Lina T, DMD, F
Tekin, Akin, MD, M	Torres, Luis A, DMD, M
Telischi, Fred F, MD, M	Torres, Yolaine, MD, F
Telleria, Miguel A, MD, M	Torres, Yusleimys M, DMD
Temple, Harry T, MD, M	Torres-Consuegra, Aurelio, MD, M
Tenet Florida Physicians Ser219, 283, 289, 423,	Torres-Madriz, Gilberto, MD, M
507, 817	Total Diagnostic Solutions
Tepler, Gerald, OD, M	Totari, Marie, NP, F
Tercilla, Oscar, MD, M	Toussaint, Kencya, NP, F540
Teresita A Bollar Odpa	Tovar Sanchez, Katherine, MD, F49
Terrelonge, Antonio E, MD, M165	Townsend, Justin H, MD, M641
Terry S Friedman PA1100	Townsend, Natalie A, OD, F665
Tescher, Marc, OD, M	Toyos-Olascoaga, Valerio J, MD, M165
Texidor, Vangie A, MD, F819	Tozman, Elaine C, MD, F761
Thaler, Leonard M, MD, M 284	Traina, Joseph, MD, M839
Thaller, Seth R, MD, M 683, 695, 697, 819, 869	Tran, Christopher V, OD, M665
Thayil, Benjamin, OD, M665	Trapana, Evan J, MD, M820, 863
The Eye Care Institute1100, 1101, 1102, 1103,	Traviesas Herrera, Eladio M, DDS, M1049
1104	Travieso, Jorge, MD, M85
The Medical City962	Trent, Jonathan C II, MD, M 425, 453, 471, 606
The Surgery Center of Coral Gable	Trentacoste, Joseph, MD, M641
Theart, Sarah A, MD, F48	Trescher Eye Center 1104
Thermezy Etienne, Katleen R, NP, F539, 554	Trespalacios, Fernando C, MD, M487
Thomas, Annamma U, NP, F539	Triana, Lauren D, DMD, F 1049
Thomas, Charmaine, OD, F665	Trujillo, Charles, MD, M780, 820
Thomas, Christie, MD, F	Trujillo, Madelene M, DDS, F 1049
Thomassen, Amber L, NP, F 539	Tse, Brian C, MD, M 641
Tillman, Marah, MD, F819	Tse, David T, MD, M641
Tink, Lauren, DMD, F 1059, 1060	Tsoukas, Athanassios I, MD, M820, 898
Titano, Joseph J, MD, M753	Tuckler, Aaron B, MD, M 49, 264
Tiu, Timothy K, MD, M704, 765	Tuda, Claudio D, MD, M
Toirac Perdomo, Janet, MD, F	Tudela, Carmen M, MD, F 456, 579
Toirac, Maria M, DDS, F 1048	Tudela, Felipe J, MD, M 456, 580
Tolentino, Alfonso O, MD, M 220, 262	Tudela, Francisco G JR, MD, M580
Tolgyesi, Sonia, MD, F 509, 1109	Tudela, Olga M, MD, F580
Tolmie, Christopher K, DDS, M 1048	Tundidor, Nicole, PA, F711
Tomassetti, Gianna M, PA, F711	Tupayachi Ortiz, Maria G, MD, F 426, 454, 735
Tongson, Krystina C, DO, F	Turcios, Janet H, MD, F 165
Tonk, Rahul S, MD, M 275, 641	Tursun, Ramzey A, DDS, M1069
Tookes, Hansel, MD, M	Tydir, Michelle, DMD, F 1049
Toonkel, Leonard M, MD, M747	Tzur, Assaf, MD, M221, 264, 273, 426
Toranzo, Ramon SR, NP, M540	U
Tornes, Leticia, MD, F	Ubeda, Rafael A, MD, M
Torrents, Carlos E, MD, M 49, 84	Ubieta Arbesu, Eduardo, DMD, M
Torres Alfonso, Eneida, MD, F	UC Eye Care
Torres Ortiz, Hernando I, MD, M 221	UC Eye Care LLC
Torres Viera, Carlos G, MD, M	UC Eye Care Zion1105
, , , ,	

UC Eyecare Homestead	1106 1049 711 930 749,941 320,898 940 922 839 50 913 913 914 914
Urroz, Ramon A, MD, M Uzunova Dimova, Kalina I, DDS, F	

#### V

Varas, Hector, MD, M 166
Vargas, Carlos A, MD, M
Vargas, Jose, MD, M
0
Vargas, Marco, PA, M
Vargas, Mauricio S, MD, M
Vargas-Cesar, Isaac, MD, M
Vasallo, Francisco, DDS, M
Vascular and Spine Institute264, 753, 882, 899
Vasquez, Sofia E, MD, F284, 427
Vasseur, Susana, MD, F166
Vastola, Fabiana, MD, F166
Vasudevan, Vanitha, MD, F
Vazana, Raphael, DDS, M 1051
Vazana, Todd A, DDS, M 1051
Vazquez Grillo, Lissandra M, DDS, F 1051
Vazquez Serrano, Elizabet, OTD, F540
Vazquez, Adrienne M, NP, F 540, 554
Vazquez, Amarilis Y, MD, F86, 166
Vazquez, Balmary, OD, F
Vazquez, Carlos, MD, M167
Vazquez, Guillermo, MD, M
Vazquez, Jorge E, DMD, M 1051
Vazquez, Luis E, MD, M642
Vazquez, Mercedes J, MD, F167
Vazquez, Omar S, DDS, M 1051
Vazquez-Rosabal, Daimis, MD, F
Vedula, Anil S, MD, M642, 821
Veerani, Anila, MD, F 222, 264, 427
Vega, Ramses, MD, M
Vega, Sergio A, DMD, M1051
Vega-Cordova, Edisson Xavier, MD, M
Vegas, Maria A, MD, F50
Vehar, Susan, MD, F
Velar, Alexander A, MD, M
Velasco, Rolando, DDS, M
Velasquez, Alex H, MD, M 222, 273, 427
Velasquez, Juan C, MD, M 222, 273, 427
Velasquez, Yajaira, NP, F 541, 554 Velazquez Stuart, Juan L, MD, M 821, 899
Velazquez, Juan M, MD, M
Velazquez, Luis A, MD, M
Velazquez, Omaida C, MD, F821, 899
Velazquez-Cecena, Jose-Luis E, MD, M. 223, 264,
428, 768
Velez Calao, Tania A, MD, F
Velez-Ruiz, Naymee J, MD, F
Veloso, Alexander, MD, M
Veloso, Angel, MD, M
Vendrame, Francesco, MD, M284, 428, 454

Venincasa, Michael, MD, M	642
Venkataraman Martins, Pranav, MD, M	223 26/
Vento, Angel O, MD, M	
Vento, Yosvany J, DDS, M	
Vento, Yosvany, DDS, M	
Ventura, Norlis F, DDS	
Venture Ambulatory Surgery Center	
Venture Gastroenterology	
Veras, Luis S, MD, M	
Verdecia Gonzalez, Graciela, MD, F	
Verducci, Dennis, NP, M	
Vergara Ramirez, Rubis D, NP, F	
Verma, Ashok K, MD, M	
Verma, Usha, MD, F	
Vernace, Stefania L, MD, F	316, 428
Versailles De Toro Optical	1106
Versari Spera, Veronica, MD, F	. 168, 342
Viamonte Montes De Oca, Yaritza, DDS,	F 1052
Viamonte, Manuel III, MD, M	
Viamonte, Manuel III, MD, M 223	, 265, 429
Victores, Luis J, MD, M	
Victoria Nursing and Rehabilitation Cent	
Victoria, Altagracia A, MD, F	
Victoria, Ana C, MD, F	
Vida Medical Network	
Vidal, Carlos A, MD, M	
Vidal, Carlos A, MD, M	
Vidal, Maria C, DDS, F	
Vidan, Marcia, MD, F	100
Viego, Rebeca W, DMD, F	
Viego, Rebeca, DDS, F	
Viera, Amado, MD, M	
Viera, Eduardo, MD, M	
Vigoa, Lazaro, MD, M	
Vila-Delgado, Sofia M, MD, F	
Vilaro Valderrabano, Jose L, MD, M	
Vilches-Olivera, Elizabeth, MD, F	
Vilella-Hernandez, Fernando E, MD, M	
Villa Maria Nursing Center	
Villa Maria West Skilled Nursing Facility.	
Villa, Diana H, NP, F	
Villa, Enrique, MD, M	50, 86
Villabona, Carmen V, MD, F	
Villacorta-Sierra, Vanessa, MD, F	
Villalon Torres, Yaydali, NP, F	
Villani, Luis D, MD, M	
Villanueva, Justo H, MD, M	
Villanueva, Lourdes M, DMD, F	1052
Villar, Jose J, MD, M5	
Villar, Tania A, DDS, F	1052

Villavicencio, Yamile, DDS	1052. 1053	
Vilmed	343	
Vinardell Lorenzo, Juan M, MD, M		
Vinuela, Larry, DMD, M		
Vip Optica Coral Way		
Vip Univida Optical		
Vision World Optical		
Vista Vision Eyecare LLC		
Visual Health and Srgcl Center		
Vital Imaging Diagnostic Centers		
Viteri, Michelle E, NP, F		
Vitiello Toledo, Magalys A, MD, F		
Vivanco, Edilia M, MD, F		
Vivas, Pablo H, MD, M		
Vivero, Richard J, MD, M		
Vives Alvarado, Jose R, MD, M		
Voglino, James A, MD, M		
Vuelta, Floralba, DDS, F		
Vuicsin, Leonard M, NP, M		
Vulcano, Ettore, MD, M		
147		

#### W

689
454,736
169
1053
510, 947
643, 844
1064
748
691,821
.429,607
.429, 737
715
.821,899
nter919
1053
1053
454, 608
1054
185
1054
828, 874
265, 274
. 285, 429
581

#### Χ

327, 430, 472, 608

# Υ

Yagudaev, Marina, OD, F	666
Yahia, Susan, DO, F	
Yanes, Charles F, MD, M	51
Yanes, Marnie A, DMD, F	1054
Yanes, Maydalys, NP, F	542, 554
Yanes, Natalie, DO, F	430, 762
Yanes, Rafael E, MD, M	915

Yanez Bravo, Maria A, DDS, F Yangco-Gibson, Ma. Victoria M, PA Yannuzzi, Nicolas, MD, M Yapor, Araceli, MD, F Yarholar, Lauren M, MD, F Yaskin, Inna, DO, F Yaskin, Inna, DO, F Yatham, Padmaja R, MD, F Yavagal, Dileep R, MD, M Yechieli, Raphael, MD, M Yechieli, Raphael, MD, M Yehoshua, Zohar, MD, M Yero, Naomi, DO, F Yglesias Ruiz, Erick, DDS, M Yglesias, Ronald, MD, M Yoo, Sonia H, MD, F Yoon, John, DO, M Young, Guy M, OD, M	, F712 644 644 
Young, Jadrien A, MD, M	
Young, Johanna L, OD, F Young, Mark P, MD, M Yubero, Leslie, NP, F Yusman Wirth, Linda, DDS, F	176, 185, 700

# Ζ

Zacharewicz, Jenna M, DMD, F	
Zadeh, Jonathan, MD, M	
Zaki, Michael, MD, M	
Zalcberg, Laura J, MD, F	
Zalis, Brian A, MD, M	
Zaman, Bisma, DDS, F	
Zambrana, Linda D, MD, F	
Zambrana, Luanna M, DMD, F	
Zambrano, Aura M, OD, F	
Zambrano, Juan P, MD, M	
Zambrano, William JR, OD, M	
Zambrano, William, MD, M	
Zamora, Linda, MD, F	
Zamora, Lyan T, DMD, F	
Zand, Hessame, MD, M	
Zanelotti, Austin, MD, M	
Zarco, Isidoro, MD, M	
Zardon, Ramon A, DDS, M	
Zaveri, Vijaykumar D, MD, M	
Zawadzky, Javier M, DMD, M	
Zayas, Francois, DDS, M	
Zayas-Bazan, Leonardo, DPM, M	
Zaydon, Thomas J JR, MD, M	
Zebede, Joseph, MD, M	
Zeig, Dana A, DMD, F	
Zeizoun, Amer, MD, M	
Zheng, Franklin, MD, M	
Zhu, Angela, MD, F	645

Zide, Kenneth M, MD, M Ziembinski, Conrad, DO, M	
Zinn, Michael R, DMD, M	-
Zorilla Mendez, Astrid M, MD, F	
Zubizarreta, Noemi, DO, F	
Zumaran, Diana, DMD, F	
Zuniga, Juan C, DDS, M	
Zwerling, Leonard J, MD, M	224, 266, 432
Zybulewski, Adam, MD, M	

This page is intentionally left blank.

For more information, please contact Customer Service at:



Not a member yet? Toll-free 1-877-485-5595, TTY 711 8 a.m.-8 p.m. local time, 7 days a week



Already a member? Toll-free **1-866-231-7201**, TTY **711** 8 a.m.-8 p.m.: 7 Days Oct-Mar; M-F Apr-Sept



myPreferredCare.com